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CROSS -BORDER RO- ?SF oaT AGEI,, CY

APPLICAlLi:07V Lr'CR .ZITS

Particulars in respect of applications for permits as submitted to the
Cross-Border Road Transport Agency, indicating, firstly, the reference
number, and then-

(i) the name of the applicant and the name of the applicant's
representative, if applicable;

(ii) the country of departure, destination and, where applicable,
transit;

(iii) the applicant's postal address or, in the case of a
representative applying on behalf of the applicant, the
representative's postal address;

(iv) the number and type of vehicles, including the carrying capacity
of each vehicle; and

(v) a full route description

Particulars concerning any existing authorization of the applicant must
be available for scrutiny at the offices of the Agency.

In terms of the regulation 3 of the Cross-Border Road Transport
Regulations, 1998, if any interested party wants to object to an
application being granted, he or she has to do so by putting the
reasons therefor in writing and handing over five copies thereof
personally, or by posting them by registered post, to the Regulatory
Committee, and so handing over or posting one copy thereof to the
applicant or his or her representative, within 21 days of the
publication in the Gazette.

NL
Address to which representations must be submitted:

The Chief Executive Officer, PO Box 560, Menlyn, 0063 and the
respective applicant.

Full particulars in respect of each applicant are open to inspection at
the Regulatory Committee, Glen Manor Office Block, Building No 3,
Frikkie de Beer Street, Menlyn, Pretoria, 0063.
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O.P. 713321(2)NTUL1 TB I.N. 8103055437085(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Lesotho (4) C/O
SIZWE INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 3440 BRITS 0250 (5) New Permit(6) 1 x 16
passenger Micro bus(7) Route 1: Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Wonderkop Taxi
Rank, right onto Sun City Road, left onto Damdoryn Road pass Lanseria and Randburg, onto N1
pass Grasmere, onto R57 pass Heilbron and Petrus Steyn, onto the 8707 pass Rosendal onto the
R26 through the RSA/Lesotho Border at Ficksburg/Maputsoe Border Post to Maputsoe Taxi Rank.
Return via same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey
passengers may only be picked up from Wonderkop Taxi Rank, Brits and set down at Maputsoe Taxi
Rank in Lesotho and that on the return journey passengers may only be picked up from Maputsoe
Taxi Rank in Lesotho and set down at Wonderkop Taxi Rank, Brits. No intermediate passengers
may be conveyed on the route. Route 2: Taxi passengers and their personal effects from
Wonderkop Taxi Rank, right onto Sun City Road, left onto Damdoryn Road pass Lanseria and
Randburg onto N1 pass Grasmere, onto R57 pass Heilbron and Petrus Steyn, onto the R707 pass
Clocolan and Ladybrand, onto the N8 through the RSA/Lesotho Border at Maseru Bridge Border
Post to Maseru Taxi Rank. Return via same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on
the forward journey passengers may only be picked up from Wonderkop Taxi Rank, Brits and set
down at Maseru Taxi Rank in Lesotho and that on the return journey passengers may only be
picked up from Maseru Taxi Rank in Lesotho and set down at Wonderkop Taxi Rank, Brits. No
intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 713323(2)MANAMELA SD I.N. 5808295880083(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Lesotho (4)

SIZWE INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 3440 BRITS 0250 (5) New Permit(6) 1 x 16
passenger Micro bus(7) Route 1: Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Wonderkop Taxi
Rank, right onto Sun City Road, left onto Damdoryn Road pass Lanseria and Randburg, onto N1
pass Grasmere, onto R57 pass Heilbron and Petrus Steyn, onto the R707 pass Rosendal onto the
R26 through the RSA/Lesotho Border at Ficksburg/Maputsoe Border Post to Maputsoe Taxi Rank.
Return via same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey
passengers may only be picked up from Wonderkop Taxi Rank, Brits and set down at Maputsoe Taxi
Rank in Lesotho and that on the return journey passengers may only be picked up from Maputsoe
Taxi Rank in Lesotho and set down at Wonderkop Taxi Rank, Brits. No intermediate passengers
may be conveyed on the route. Route 2: Taxi passengers and their personal effects from
Wonderkop Taxi Rank, right onto Sun City Road, left onto Damdoryn Road pass Lanseria and
Randburg onto N1 pass Grasmere, onto R57 pass Heilbron and Petrus Steyn, onto the R707 pass
Clocolan and Ladybrand, onto the N8 through the RSA/Lesotho Border at Maseru Bridge Border
Post to Maseru Taxi Rank. Return via same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on
the forward journey passengers may only be picked up from Wonderkop Taxi Rank, Brits and set
down at Maseru Taxi Rank in Lesotho and that on the return journey passengers may only be
picked up from Maseru Taxi Rank in Lesotho and set down at Wonderkop Taxi Rank, Brits. No
intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 713466(2) LYONS NR I.N. 7605260232086(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)

C/O BOKSBURG CROSS BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION KIMAX BUILDING 69 MARKET STREET 1ST FLOOR 2

BOKSBURG 1460(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 22 passenger Midi-Bus(7) Taxi Passengers and their personal
effects from Market Street Taxi Rank in Boksburg onto R21, onto N1 pass Pretoria,
Hammanskraal, Modimolle, Mookgophong and Polokwane, onto Ni pass Makhado and Musina through
the RSA/Zimbabwe Border at Beit Bridge Border post pass West Nicholson, Bawu, Gwanda,
Esigodini to Bulawayo Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe. Return via the same route. Subject to the
condition that on the forward journey passengers may only be picked up from Market Street Taxi
Rank in Boksburg and set down at Bulawayo Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and that on the return journey
passengers may only be picked up from Bulawayo Taxi Rank and set down at Market Street Taxi
Rank in Boksburg. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on route.

O.P. 713469(2) NCUBE J I.N. 8309156458082 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)

C/O BOKSBURG CROSS BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION KIMAX BUILDING 69 MARKET STREET 1ST FLOOR 2

BOKSBURG 1460(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 23 passenger Midi-Bus(7) Taxi Passengers and their personal
effects from Market Street Taxi Rank in Boksburg onto R21, onto N1 pass Pretoria,
Hammanskraal, Modimolle, Mookgophong and Polokwane, onto Ni pass Makhado and Musina through
the RSA/Zimbabwe Border at Beit Bridge border post pass West Nicholson, Gwanda, Esigodini
Bulawayo Erinkini Country Terminus and proceed with Harare Road pass Mbebesi Shangani to Gweru
Kudzanayi Long Distance Terminus Bus/Taxi rank in Gweru, Zimbabwe. Return via the same route
in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may only be picked
up from Market Street Taxi Rank in Boksburg and set down at Kudzanayi Long Distance Terminus
Bus/Taxi Rank in Gweru and that on the return journey passengers may only be picked up from
Kudzanayi Long Distance Terminus Bus/Taxi Rank and set down at Market Street Taxi Rank in
Boksburg. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on route.

O.P. 713607(2) MALULEKA GW I.N. 5707275744089(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Lesotho (4)
C/O SIZWE INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 3440 BRITS 0250(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 23
passenger Midi-Bus(7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Brits Taxi Rank onto the
R511 Pass Schoemansville, Diepsloot and Olifantsfontein, onto the N1, onto the N3, onto the
R59 pass Vereeniging and Sasolburg onto the R42, onto the R57 pass Heilbron and Petrus Steyn,
onto the R707 pass Lindley and Senekal, onto the N5, onto the R70 pass Rosendal, onto the R26
through the RSA/Lesotho Border at the Ficksburg/Maputsoe Border Post to Maputsoe Taxi Rank.
Return via the same route in reverse. Alternative Route: Taxi Passengers and their personal
effects from Brits Taxi Rank onto the R511 pass Schoemansville, Diepsloot and Olifantsfontein,
onto the N1, onto the N3, onto the R59 pass Vereeniging and Sasolburg onto the R42, onto the
R57 pass Heilbron and Petrus Steyn, onto the R707 pass Lindley, onto the N5 pass Senekal onto
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the R707 pass Marquard onto the R708 pass Clocolan and Ladybrand onto the N8 through the
RSA/Lesotho Border at the Maseru Bridge Border Post to Maseru Taxi Rank. Return via the same
route in reverse.

O.P. 713689(2) MAHLOLE 0 I.N. 7309220385080(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O VAAL MAPUTO TAXI ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 357 ZONE 11 SEBOKENG 1982(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 14
passenger Micro bus(7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Sebokeng Taxi City
Rank, turn left and join Moshoeshoe Road, onto Vereeniging Road, onto the Golden Highway, pass
Evaton, Palm Springs, Orange Farm Fine Town, Ennerdale, Lenasia, Zakariya Park and Kliprivier,
onto the N12 East, pass Germiston, Boksburg and Benoni onto the N4 pass Witbank, Middelburg,
Belfast, Machadodorp, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the
RSA/Mozambique Border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Border Post onto EN4, pass Maputo, Macia, Xai-
Xai and Chokwe to Massinga Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the
condition that on the forward journey passengers may only be picked up from Sebokeng Taxi City
Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may only be
picked up from Massinga Taxi Rank and set down at Sebokeng Taxi Rank. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 713729(2) GUJAMO EJ I.N. 7202028405087(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique(4)
C/O SIZWE INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 3440 BRITS 0250(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 23
passenger Midi-Bus(7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Brits Taxi Rank onto N1,
onto N4 pass Bronkhorstspruit, Witbank, Middelburg, Belfast, Machadodorp, Watervalboven,
Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Malelane, Kaapmuiden, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the RSA/Mozambique
Border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Border Post onto EN4 onto EN1 pass Marraquene, Manhica,
Palmeira, Macia, Chibuto, Chokwe, Xai-Xai, Nhamavilla, Madendere, Zandameli, Sebhuka, Mavhila,
Zavala, Inharrime, Nhaokovonko, Inhambane, Maxixe and Morrumbene to Massinga Taxi Rank in
Mozambique. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward
journey passengers may only be picked up from Brits Taxi Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi
Rank in Mozambique and that on the return journey passengers may only be picked up from
Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique and set down at Brits Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers
may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 713731(2) MAUELE OE I.N. 406604HP90007(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique(4)
C/O SIZWE INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 3440 BRITS 0250(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 23
passenger Midi-Bus(7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Brits Taxi Rank onto N1,
onto N4 pass Bronkhorstspruit, Witbank, Middelburg, Belfast, Machadodorp, Watervalboven,
Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Malelane, Kaapmuiden, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the RSA/Mozambique
Border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post onto EN4, onto EN1 pass Marraquene, Manhica,
Palmeira, Macia, Chibuto, Chokwe, Xai-Xai, Nhamavilla, Madendere, Zandameli, Sebhuka, Mavhila,
Zavala, Inharrime, Nhaokovonko, Inhambane, Maxixe and Morrumbene to Massinga Taxi Rank in
Mozambique. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward
journey passengers may only be picked up from Brits Taxi Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi
Rank in Mozambique and that on the return journey passengers may only be picked up from
Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique and set down at Brits Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers
may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 713742(2) E COACHES & TOURS CC I.N. 199605735023 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/
Tourism (4) PO BOX 957 WHITE RIVER 1240(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 20 passenger Midi-Bus(7)
Tourists and their personal effects from: SOUTH AFRICA-SWAZILAND Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Swaziland through the
RSA/Swaziland border at (see list below); and/or tourists from points within Swaziland to
points within South Africa through the Swaziland/RSA border at (see border post list below):
South Africa/Swaziland: Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate Jeppe's Reef/Matsamo
Josefsdal/Bulembu Oshoek/Ngwenya Waverley/Lunatsi Nerston/Sandlane Houtkop Bothashoop/Gege
Onverwacht/Salitje Mahamba/Mahamba Emahlathini/Sicunusa Golela/Lavumisa SWAZILAND -

MOZAMBIQUE Tourists and their personal effects from points within Swaziland to points within
Mozambique through the Swaziland/Mozambique border at border post (see list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Swaziland
through the Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique:
Lomahasha/Namaacha Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira MOZAMBIQUE-MALAWI Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Mozambique to points within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Malawi to points within Mozambique through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border
post list below); Mozambique/Malawi: Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje
Mandimba/Chiponde MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see

border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zimbabwe to points within Mozambique through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border
post list below):Mozambique/Zimbabwe Chicualacuala/Sango Espungabera/Mount Selinda
Machipanda/Forbes-Mutare Rotanda/Cashel Cochemane/Nyamapanda Mukumbura/Mukumbura
Zomba/Kanyemba SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Mozambique through the RSA/Mozambique border at (see
border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within South Africa through the Mozambique/RSA border at (see border post
list below): South Africa/Mozambique Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Kosi Bay (Tourist use only)

Giriyondo (Tourist use only) Pafuri (Tourist use only) SOUTH AFRICA-ZIMBABWE Tourists and
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their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Zimbabwe through the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within South Africa through the Zimbabwe/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Zimbabwe Beit Bridge/Beit Bridge
ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points
within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe
through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia Victoria
Falls/Livingstone Kariba/Kariba Chirundu/Chirundu ZAMBIA-MALAWI Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Malawi to points within Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at (see border post list
below): Zambia/Malawi Chipata/Mchinga Chitipa;/Nyika Plateau ZIMBABWE-BOTSWANA Tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the
Zimbabwe/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/ Zimbabwe
border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road
Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga Plumtree/Ramokgwebana SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Botswana through the
RSA/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek Bray Derdepoort/Sikwane
Gemsbok Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift Kopfontein/Tlokweng Makgobistad McCarthysrust Middelputs
Makopong Platjan/Baine's Drift Pontdrift/Mashatu Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama Skilpadshek/Pioneer
Gate Stockpoort/Parr's Halt Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa Zanzibar BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA Tourists
and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the
Botswana/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border
at (see border post list below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry BOTSWANA-
NAMIBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within
Namibia through the Botswana/Namibia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the
Namibia/Botswana border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma
Shakawe/Muhembo Buitepos/Mamuno NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at (see border post
list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points
within Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at (see border post list below):
Namibia/Zambia: Katima Mulilo/Sesheke SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA Tourists and their personal
effects from points within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at (see border
post list below): South Africa/Namibia Klein Menasse/Rietfontein Nakop/Ariamsvlei Noenieput
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer Mata-Mata (Tourist use only)/Welverdiend
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only)/Sendelingsdrif SOUTH AFRICA- LESOTHO Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the
RSA/Lesotho border at (see border post list below); and/or Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at
(see border post list below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort Ficksburg
Bridge/Maputsoe Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge Monantsa's
Pass/Monantsa's Pass Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek
Ramatseliso's Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate Sani Pass Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate Bushman's
Nek/Nkonkoana Tele Bridge/Tele Bridge Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng General Conditions: Any tour
conducted in terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the
Republic of South Africa.

O.P. 713745(2) SUCHET R I.N. 6210155042087 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/ Tourism (4)
PO BOX 485 UNDERBERG 3257(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 5 passenger Vehicle (7) Tourists and their
personal effects from: SOUTH AFRICA-SWAZILAND Tourists and their personal effects from
points within South Africa to points within Swaziland through the RSA/Swaziland border at (see
list below); and/or tourists from points within Swaziland to points within South Africa
through the Swaziland/RSA border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Swaziland:
Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate Jeppe's Reef/Matsamo Josefsdal/Bulembu Oshoek/Ngwenya
Waverley/Lunatsi Nerston/Sandlane Houtkop Bothashoop/Gege Onverwacht/Salitje Mahamba/Mahamba
Emahlathini/Sicunusa Golela/Lavumisa SWAZILAND - MOZAMBIQUE Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Swaziland to points within Mozambique through the
Swaziland/Mozambique border at border post (see list below); and/or tourists and their
personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Swaziland through the
Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique:
Lomahasha/Namaacha Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira MOZAMBIQUE-MALAWI Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Mozambique to points within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Malawi to points within Mozambique through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border
post list below); Mozambique/Malawi: Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje
Mandimba/Chiponde MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see
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border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zimbabwe to points within Mozambique through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border
post list below):Mozambique/Zimbabwe Chicualacuala/Sango Espungabera/Mount Selinda
Machipanda/Forbes-Mutare Rotanda/Cashel Cochemane/Nyamapanda Mukumbura/Mukumbura
Zomba/Kanyemba SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Mozambique through the RSA/Mozambique border at (see
border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within South Africa through the Mozambique/RSA border at (see border post
list below): South Africa/Mozambique Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Kosi Bay (Tourist use only)

Giriyondo (Tourist use only) Pafuri (Tourist use only) SOUTH AFRICA-ZIMBABWE Tourists and
their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Zimbabwe through the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within South Africa through the Zimbabwe/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Zimbabwe Beit Bridge/Beit Bridge
ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points
within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe
through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia Victoria
Falls/Livingstone Kariba/Kariba Chirundu/Chirundu ZAMBIA-MALAWI Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Malawi to points within Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at (see border post list
below): Zambia/Malawi Chipata/Mchinga Chitipa;/Nyika Plateau ZIMBABWE -BOTSWANA Tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the
Zimbabwe/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/ Zimbabwe
border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road
Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga Plumtree/Ramokgwebana SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Botswana through the
RSA/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek Bray Derdepoort/Sikwane
Gemsbok Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift Kopfontein/Tlokweng Makgobistad McCarthysrust Middelputs
Makopong Platjan/Baine's Drift Pontdrift/Mashatu Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama Skilpadshek/Pioneer
Gate Stockpoort/Parr's Halt Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa Zanzibar BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA Tourists
and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the
Botswana/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border
at (see border post list below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry BOTSWANA-
NAMIBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within
Namibia through the Botswana/Namibia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the
Namibia/Botswana border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma
Shakawe/Muhembo Buitepos/Mamuno NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at (see border post
list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points
within Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at (see border post list below):

Namibia/Zambia: Katima Mulilo/Sesheke SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA Tourists and their personal
effects from points within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at (see border
post list below): South Africa/Namibia Klein Menasse/Rietfontein Nakop/Ariamsvlei Noenieput
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer Mata-Mata (Tourist use only)/Welverdiend
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only)/Sendelingsdrif SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the
RSA/Lesotho border at (see border post list below); and/or Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at
(see border post list below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort Ficksburg
Bridge/Maputsoe Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge Monantsa's
Pass/Monantsa's Pass Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek
Ramatseliso's Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate Sani Pass Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate Bushman's
Nek/Nkonkoana Tele Bridge/Tele Bridge Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng General Conditions: Any tour
conducted in terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the
Republic of South Africa.

O.P. 713916(2) ARANZA TRAVEL & TOURS I.N. 200802801023(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/
Tourism (4) P 0 BOX 509 ROTHDENE 1964(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 23 passenger Midi-Bus(7) Tourists
and their personal effects from: SOUTH AFRICA-SWAZILAND Tourists and their personal effects
from points within South Africa to points within Swaziland through the RSA/Swaziland border at
(see list below); and/or tourists from points within Swaziland to points within South Africa
through the Swaziland/RSA border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Swaziland:
Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate Jeppe's Reef/Matsamo Josefsdal/Bulembu Oshoek/Ngwenya
Waverley/Lunatsi Nerston/Sandlane Houtkop Bothashoop/Gege Onverwacht/Salitje Mahamba/Mahamba
Emahlathini/Sicunusa Golela/Lavumisa SWAZILAND - MOZAMBIQUE Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Swaziland to points within Mozambique through the
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Swaziland/Mozambique border at border post (see list below); and/or tourists and their
personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Swaziland through the
Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique:
Lomahasha/Namaacha Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira MOZAMBIQUE-MALAWI Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Mozambique to points within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Malawi to points within Mozambique through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border
post list below); Mozambique/Malawi: Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje
Mandimba/Chiponde MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see

border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zimbabwe to points within Mozambique through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border
post list below):Mozambique/Zimbabwe Chicualacuala/Sango Espungabera/Mount Selinda
Machipanda/Forbes-Mutare Rotanda/Cashel Cochemane/Nyamapanda Mukumbura/Mukumbura
Zomba/Kanyemba SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Mozambique through the RSA/Mozambique border at (see

border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within South Africa through the Mozambique/RSA border at (see border post
list below): South Africa/Mozambique Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Kosi Bay (Tourist use only)

Giriyondo (Tourist use only) Pafuri (Tourist use only) SOUTH AFRICA-ZIMBABWE Tourists and
their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Zimbabwe through the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within South Africa through the Zimbabwe/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Zimbabwe Beit Bridge/Beit Bridge
ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points
within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe
through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia Victoria
Falls/Livingstone Kariba/Kariba Chirundu/Chirundu ZAMBIA-MALAWI Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Malawi to points within Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at (see border post list
below): Zambia/Malawi Chipata/Mchinga Chitipa;/Nyika Plateau ZIMBABWE- BOTSWANA Tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the
Zimbabwe/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/ Zimbabwe
border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road
Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga Plumtree/Ramokgwebana SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Botswana through the

RSA/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek Bray Derdepoort/Sikwane
Gemsbok Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift Kopfontein/Tlokweng Makgobistad McCarthysrust Middelputs
Makopong Platjan/Baine's Drift Pontdrift/Mashatu Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama Skilpadshek/Pioneer
Gate Stockpoort/Parr's Halt Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa Zanzibar BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA Tourists
and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the
Botswana/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border
at (see border post list below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry BOTSWANA-
NAMIBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within
Namibia through the Botswana/Namibia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the
Namibia/Botswana border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma
Shakawe/Muhembo Buitepos/Mamuno NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at (see border post
list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points
within Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at (see border post list below):
Namibia/Zambia: Katima Mulilo/Sesheke SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA Tourists and their personal
effects from points within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at (see border
post list below): South Africa/Namibia Klein Menasse/Rietfontein Nakop/Ariamsvlei Noenieput
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer Mata-Mata (Tourist use only)/Welverdiend
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only)/Sendelingsdrif SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the
RSA/Lesotho border at (see border post list below); and/or Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at
(see border post list below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort Ficksburg
Bridge/Maputsoe Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge Monantsa's
Pass/Monantsa's Pass Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek
Ramatseliso's Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate Sani Pass Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate Bushman's
Nek/Nkonkoana Tele Bridge/Tele Bridge Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng General Conditions: Any tour
conducted in terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the
Republic of South Africa.
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O.P. 713998(2) GRANDKRUGER LODGE CC I.N. 200715558523 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/
Tourism (4) PO BOX 1262 KOMATIPOORT MPUMALANGA 1340(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 13 passenger Micro
bus 2 x 6 passenger Motorcar(7) Tourists and their personal effects from: SOUTH AFRICA -

SWAZILAND Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points
within Swaziland through the RSA/Swaziland border at (see list below); and/or tourists from
points within Swaziland to points within South Africa through the Swaziland/RSA border at (see
border post list below): South Africa/Swaziland: Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate
Jeppe's Reef/Matsamo Josefsdal/Bulembu Oshoek/Ngwenya Waverley/Lunatsi Nerston/Sandlane
Houtkop Bothashoop/Gege Onverwacht/Salitje Mahamba/Mahamba Emahlathini/Sicunusa
Golela/Lavumisa SWAZILAND - MOZAMBIQUE Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Swaziland to points within Mozambique through the Swaziland/Mozambique border at border
post (see list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within Swaziland through the Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border
post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique: Lomahasha/Namaacha Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira
MOZAMBIQUE-MALAWI Tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to

points within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi border at (see border post list below);
and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within
Mozambique through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border post list below);
Mozambique/Malawi: Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje Mandimba/Chiponde MOZAMBIQUE -
ZIMBABWE Tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within
Zimbabwe through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Mozambique
through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below):Mozambique/Zimbabwe
Chicualacuala/Sango Espungabera/Mount Selinda Machipanda/Forbes-Mutare Rotanda/Cashel
Cochemane/Nyamapanda Mukumbura/Mukumbura Zomba/Kanyemba SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE Tourists
and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Mozambique through
the RSA/Mozambique border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Mozambique to points within South Africa through the Mozambique/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Mozambique Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Kosi
Bay (Tourist use only) Giriyondo (Tourist use only) Pafuri (Tourist use only) SOUTH AFRICA-
ZIMBABWE Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within
Zimbabwe through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within South Africa through the
Zimbabwe/RSA border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Zimbabwe Beit Bridge/Beit
Bridge ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to
points within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border at (see border post list below);
and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe
through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia Victoria
Falls/Livingstone Kariba/Kariba Chirundu/Chirundu ZAMBIA-MALAWI Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Malawi to points within Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at (see border post list
below): Zambia/Malawi Chipata/Mchinga Chitipa;/Nyika Plateau ZIMBABWE-BOTSWANA Tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the
Zimbabwe/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/ Zimbabwe
border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road
Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga Plumtree/Ramokgwebana SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Botswana through the
RSA/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek Bray Derdepoort/Sikwane
Gemsbok Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift Kopfontein/Tlokweng Makgobistad McCarthysrust Middelputs
Makopong Platjan/Baine's Drift Pontdrift/Mashatu Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama Skilpadshek/Pioneer
Gate Stockpoort/Parr's Halt Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa Zanzibar BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA Tourists
and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the
Botswana/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border
at (see border post list below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry BOTSWANA-
NAMIBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within
Namibia through the Botswana/Namibia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the
Namibia/Botswana border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma
Shakawe/Muhembo Buitepos/Mamuno NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at (see border post
list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points
within Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at (see border post list below):
Namibia/Zambia: Katima Mulilo/Sesheke SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA Tourists and their personal
effects from points within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at (see border
post list below): South Africa/Namibia Klein Menasse/Rietfontein Nakop/Ariamsvlei Noenieput
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer Mata-Mata (Tourist use only)/Welverdiend
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only)/Sendelingsdrif SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the
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RSA/Lesotho border at (see border post list below); and/or Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at
(see border post list below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort Ficksburg
Bridge/Maputsoe Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge Monantsa's
Pass/Monantsa's Pass Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek
Ramatseliso's Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate Sani Pass Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate Bushman's
Nek/Nkonkoana Tele Bridge/Tele Bridge Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng General Conditions: Any tour
conducted in terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the
Republic of South Africa.

O.P. 714102(2) LIPHOTO ML I.N. 7512185888085 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Lesotho (4)

C/O THAHAMISO NTSWANATSATSI THUSANANG PO BOX 12514 KATLEHONG 1432(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 14

passenger Micro bus(7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Germiston Taxi Rank,
into Plantation Street, into Rand Street, onto Park Road, into Jack Street, onto M2 west, onto
N3 South, pass Heidelberg, onto R28 pass Frankford, onto R26 pass Tweeling, Reitz, Bethlehem
and Fouriesburg, through the RSA/ Lesotho Border at Caledonspoort Border Post proceed to
Butha-Buthe Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Ficksburg: Taxi passengers and
their personal effects from Germiston Taxi Rank into Plantation Street, into Rand Street, onto
Park Road, into join Jack Street, onto M2 west, onto N3/N12, proceed to R59, pass Vereeniging
onto Sharpville Road proceed onto R28 pass Heilbron, Peter Steyn and Lendely onto R707, pass
Arlington turn left onto N5 pass Senekal, onto 8707 to Rosendaal drop off, proceed and turn
onto R26 through the RSA/ Lesotho Border at Ficksburg Border Post proceed to Maputsoe Taxi
Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Maseru: Taxi passengers and their personal effects
from Germiston Taxi Rank into Plantation Street, into Rand Street, onto Park Road, into Jack
Street, onto M2 west, onto N3/N12, proceed onto R59, pass Vereeniging onto Sharpville Road
onto R28 pass Heilbron, Peter Steyn and Lendely onto R707, pass Arlington onto N5 pass
Senekal, onto R707, proceed to Marquard drop off, onto R708 proceed to Clocolan drop off, onto
R26 pass Ladybrand through the RSA/ Lesotho Border at Maseru Border Post, proceed to Maseru
Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse.

O.P. 714104(2) MAHLANGU MP I.N. 4207085251087(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Lesotho
(4) C/O THAHAMISO NTSWANATSATSI THUSANANG PO BOX 12514 KATLEHONG 1432(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 22
passenger Midi-Bus(7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Germiston Taxi Rank
proceed into Plantation Street, into Rand Street, turn left onto Park Road, into Jack Street,
onto M2 west onto N3 South pass Heidelberg, onto R28 pass Frankford, onto R26 pass Tweeling,
Reitz, Bethlehem and Fouriesburg to the RSA/ Lesotho Border Post at Caledonspoort Border Post
proceed to Butha-Buthe Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Ficksburg: Taxi
passengers and their personal effects from Germiston Taxi Rank proceed into Plantation Street,
into Rand Street, onto Park Road, into Jack Street, onto M2 west, onto N3/N12, onto R59, pass
Vereeniging onto Sharpville Road turn right onto R28 pass Heilbron, Peter Steyn and Lendely
onto R707, pass Arlington onto N5 pass Senekal, turn right into R707 to Rosendaal drop off,
proceed and turn right onto R26 to the RSA/ Lesotho Border Post at Ficksburg border post to
Maputsoe Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Maseru: Taxi passengers and their
personal effects from Germiston Taxi Rank proceed into Plantation Street, into Rand Street,
onto Park Road, into Jack Street, onto M2 west, onto N3/N12, onto R59 pass Vereeniging onto
Sharpville Road turn right onto R28 turn left pass Heilbron, Peter Steyn and Lendely onto
R707, pass Arlington turn left onto N5 to Senekal, turn left into R707 to Marquard drop off,
turn left onto R708 proceed to Clocolan drop off, turn right onto R26 pass Ladybrand to the
RSA/ Lesotho Border Post at Maseru border post proceed to Maseru Taxi Rank. Return back the
same route.

O.P. 714159(2) MOTAU 0 L I.N. 6412265283086(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)
C/0 TSHWANE CROSS-BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 576 DENNEBOOM 0160(5) New Permit- Amendment
of Route (6) 1 x 23 passenger Midi-Bus(7) Existing Route: Taxi Passengers and their personal
effects from Belle-Ombre Taxi Rank, Marabastad, Tshwane right into Boom Street, left in
Voortrekker Road proceed via Gezina into Fred Nicholson Street, right into Michael Brink
Street, that becomes Stormvoel Road onto the N1 North pass Carousel Tollgate, Kranskop,
Naboomspruit Tollgate, Makhado Tollgate, Musina to the RSA/Zimbabwe Border at Beit Bridge
Border Post pass the Total Garage in Beitbridge onto the A4 pass Bubi, Rutenga, Ngundu, right
onto the A10 pass Triangle to Chiredzi Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe.Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may be picked up only
from Belle-Ombre Taxi Rank in Tshwane and set down at Chiredzi Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and that
on the return journey passengers may be picked up only from Chiredzi Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and
set down at Belle-Ombre Taxi Rank in Tshwane. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on
the route. Amendment of route: Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Belle-Ombre
Taxi Rank in Tshwane, into Boom Street, onto Voortrekker Road, pass Gezina, into Fred
Nicholson Street, into Michael Brink Street, that becomes Stormvoel Road, onto the N1 North
pass Carousel Tollgate, Kranskop, Naboomspruit Tollgate, Makhado Tollgate and Musina to the
RSA/Zimbabwe Border at Beit Bridge Border Post pass Rutenga, Ngundu, Chivhi, Zvishabane,
Mashava, Masvingo, onto the A10 pass Triangle, Chiredzi, Chisumbanje, Checheche, Tanganda to
Chipinge Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition
that on the forward journey passengers may only be picked up from Belle-Ombre Taxi Rank in
Tshwane and set down at Chipinge Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and that on the return journey
passengers may only be picked up from Chipinge Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and set down at Belle-
Ombre Taxi Rank in Tshwane. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.
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O.P. 714164(2) MASANGO R I.N. 6406015437182(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)
C/O TSHWANE CROSS-BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 576 DENNEBOOM 0160(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 23
passenger Midi-Bus(7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Belle-Ombre Taxi Rank in
Tshwane, into Boom Street, onto Voortrekker Road, pass Gezina, into Fred Nicholson Street,
into Michael Brink Street, that becomes Stormvoel Road, onto the N1 North pass Carousel
Tollgate, Kranskop, Naboomspruit Tollgate, Makhado Tollgate and Musina to the RSA/Zimbabwe
Border at Beit Bridge Border Post pass Rutenga, Ngundu, Chivhi, Zvishabane, Mashava, Masvingo,
onto the A10 pass Triangle, Chiredzi, Chisumbanje, Checheche, Tanganda to Chipinge Taxi Rank
in Zimbabwe. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the
forward journey passengers may only be picked up from Belle-Ombre Taxi Rank in Tshwane and set
down at Chipinge Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and that on the return journey passengers may only be
picked up from Chipinge Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and set down at Belle-Ombre Taxi Rank in
Tshwane. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 714273(2) VAN DER SCHYFF JHG I.N. 6710235035084(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/
Tourism (4) P 0 BOX 509 ROTHDENE 1904(5) New Permit(6) 1 x 22 passenger Midi-Bus(7) Tourists
and their personal effects from: SOUTH AFRICA-SWAZILAND Tourists and their personal effects
from points within South Africa to points within Swaziland through the RSA/Swaziland border at
(see list below); and/or tourists from points within Swaziland to points within South Africa
through the Swaziland/RSA border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Swaziland:
Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate Jeppe's Reef/Matsamo Josefsdal/Bulembu Oshoek/Ngwenya
Waverley/Lunatsi Nerston/Sandlane Houtkop Bothashoop/Gege Onverwacht/Salitje Mahamba/Mahamba
Emahlathini/Sicunusa Golela/Lavumisa SWAZILAND - MOZAMBIQUE Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Swaziland to points within Mozambique through the
Swaziland/Mozambique border at border post (see list below); and/or tourists and their
personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Swaziland through the
Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique:
Lomahasha/Namaacha Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira MOZAMBIQUE-MALAWI Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Mozambique to points within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Malawi to points within Mozambique through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border
post list below); Mozambique/Malawi: Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje
Mandimba/Chiponde MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see

border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zimbabwe to points within Mozambique through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border
post list below):Mozambique/Zimbabwe Chicualacuala/Sango Espungabera/Mount Selinda
Machipanda/Forbes-Mutare Rotanda/Cashel Cochemane/Nyamapanda Mukumbura/Mukumbura
Zomba/Kanyemba SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Mozambique through the RSA/Mozambique border at (see

border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within South Africa through the Mozambique/RSA border at (see border post
list below): South Africa/Mozambique Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Kosi Bay (Tourist use only)

Giriyondo (Tourist use only) Pafuri (Tourist use only) SOUTH AFRICA-ZIMBABWE Tourists and
their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Zimbabwe through the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within South Africa through the Zimbabwe/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Zimbabwe Beit Bridge/Beit Bridge
ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points
within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe
through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia Victoria
Falls/Livingstone Kariba/Kariba Chirundu/Chirundu ZAMBIA-MALAWI Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Malawi to points within Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at (see border post list
below): Zambia/Malawi Chipata/Mchinga Chitipa;/Nyika Plateau ZIMBABWE -BOTSWANA Tourists and
their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the
Zimbabwe/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/ Zimbabwe
border at (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road
Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga Plumtree/Ramokgwebana SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Botswana through the
RSA/Botswana border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA
border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek Bray Derdepoort/Sikwane
Gemsbok Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift Kopfontein/Tlokweng Makgobistad McCarthysrust Middelputs
Makopong Platjan/Baine's Drift Pontdrift/Mashatu Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama Skilpadshek/Pioneer
Gate Stockpoort/Parr's Halt Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa Zanzibar BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA Tourists
and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the
Botswana/Zambia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border
at (see border post list below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry BOTSWANA-
NAMIBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within
Namibia through the Botswana/Namibia border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists
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and their personal effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the
Namibia/Botswana border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma
Shakawe/Muhembo Buitepos/Mamuno NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at (see border post
list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points
within Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at (see border post list below):
Namibia/Zambia: Katima Mulilo/Sesheke SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA Tourists and their personal
effects from points within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Namibia to points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at (see border
post list below): South Africa/Namibia Klein Menasse/Rietfontein Nakop/Ariamsvlei Noenieput
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer Mata-Mata (Tourist use only)/Welverdiend
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only)/Sendelingsdrif SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the
RSA/Lesotho border at (see border post list below); and/or Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at
(see border post list below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort Ficksburg
Bridge/Maputsoe Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge Monantsa's
Pass/Monantsa's Pass Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek
Ramatseliso's Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate Sani Pass Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate Bushman's
Nek/Nkonkoana Tele Bridge/Tele Bridge Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng General Conditions: Any tour
conducted in terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the
Republic of South Africa.
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APPLICATIONS CONCERNING OPERATING LICENCES
Particulars in respect of applications concerning operating licences and permits (as submitted to the

respective Provincial Regulatory Entities/Operating Licensing Boards or the National Public Transport Regulator)
indicating, firstly, the reference number, and then-

(a) the name of the applicant;

(b) the place where the applicant conducts his/her/its business or wishes to conduct such business, as
well as his/her/its postal address;

(c) the nature of the application, that is whether it is an application for-

(i) the granting of an operating licence;

(ii) the granting of additional authority;

(iii) the amendment of a route;

(iv) the amendment of a time-table;

(v) the amendment of tariffs;

(vi) the transfer of an operating licence or permit;

(vii) the change of the name of the undertaking concerned;

(viii) an additional vehicle with existing authorisation; or,

(ix) the conversion of a permit to an operating licence (conversion from radius/area based
permit to route specific operating licence in case of a minibus taxi-type or scheduled
service);

as well as, in the case of an application contemplated in (ii) to (ix)-

(x) the number of the operating licence or permit concerned.

(d) the number and type of the vehicle or vehicles, including the passenger carrying capacity of the
vehicle or vehicles involved in the application;

(e) the nature of the public transport or proposed public transport; and

(f) the points between or the route or routes along or the area or areas within which the public transport
is conducted or the proposed public transport is to be conducted,

where any of (a) to (f) above are applicable, are published below in terms of section 59 of the National Land
Transport Act, 2009 (Act No. 5 of 2009).

In terms of regulation 17 (4) of the National Land Transport Regulations, 2009, written representations
supporting or opposing these applications must be lodged by hand with, or sent by registered post, electronic mail
(e-mail) or fax to, the Provincial Regulatory Entity/Operating Licensing Board concerned/Public Transport
Regulatory Entity, in quadruplicate and lodged by hand with, or sent by registered post, e-mail or fax to, the appli-
cant at his/her/its advertised address [see (b) above], in single copy, within 21 (twenty-one) days from the date of
this publication.

AANSOEKE AANGAANDE BEDRYFSLISENSIES
Besonderhede ten opsigte van aansoeke om bedryfslisensies en permitte (soos by die onderskeie Provinsiale

Reguleringsentiteite/Bedryfslisensierade of die Nasionale Openbare Vervoerreguleerder), met aanduiding van,
eerstens die verwysingsnommer, en dan-

(a) die naam van die aansoeker;

(b) die plek waar die aansoeker sy/haar besigheid dryf of wil dryf, asook sy/haar posadres;

(c) die aard van die aansoek, dit wil se of dit 'n aansoek is om-

(i) die toestaan van 'n bedryfslisensie;

(ii) die toestaan van bykomende magtiging;

(iii) die wysiging van 'n roete;
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(iv) die wysiging van 'n tydtafel;

(v) die wysiging van tariewe;

(vi) die oordrag van 'n bedryfslisensie of permit;

(vii) die verandering van die naam van die betrokke onderneming;

(viii) 'n bykomende voertuig met bestaande magtiging; of

(ix) die omskakeling van 'n permit in 'n bedryfslisensie (omskakeling van radius/gebied-
gebaseerde permit na roetespesifieke bedryfslisensie in die geval van 'n minibus taxitipe of
geskeduleerde diens);

asook in die geval van 'n aansoek in (ii) tot (ix) bedoel-

(x) die nommer van die betrokke bedryfslisensie of permit;

(d) die getal en tipe voertuig of voertuie, met inbegrip van die passasierdravermoe van die voertuig of
voertuie wat by die aansoek betrokke is;

(e) die aard van die openbare vervoer of voorgenome openbare vervoer; en,

(f) die punte waartussen, die roete of roetes waaroor, of die gebied of geiede waarbinne die openbare
vervoer of voorgestelde openbare vervoer onderneem word of staan to word,

waar enige van (a) tot (f) hierbo van toepassing is, word ingevolge artikel 59 van die Wet op Nasionale
Landvervoer, 2009 (Wet No. 5 van 2009), hieronder gepubliseer.

Ingevolge regulasie 17 (4) van die Nasionale Landvervoerregulasies, 2009, moet skriftelike vertoe ter onder-
steuning of bestryding van hierdie aansoeke, binne 21 (een-en-twintig) dae vanaf die datum van hierdie publikasie,
in viervoud, of per hand ingedien word by, of per geregistreerde pos gestuur word aan, die betrokke Provinsiale
Reguleringsentiteit/Bedryfslisensieraad of die Nasionale Openbare Vervoerreguleerder en in enkelvoud of per
hand ingedien word of per geregistreerde pos gestuur word aan die aansoeker by sy gepubliseerde adres [kyk (b)
hierbo].
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JOHANNESBURG
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X12, Johannesburg, 2000, and the respective applicant.
Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X12,

Johannesburg, 2000, en die betrokke applikant.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's office.
Voile besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek 18 ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se

kantoor.
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1) AOGPGP0114656 2) N.M MASHININI 8403030974081 3) 10517 MOKGOTSI STREET, KWA-THEMA,
5 EKURHULENI, 1575

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb38 (05 May 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Tembisa (Midrand/Rabie Ridge/Ivory Park) (Origin), Tembisa (Midrand/Rabie Ridge/Ivory Park) (Destination) -
BRCJHBCHARTER2(1205LZ1205LZ00201037)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local within the applicant's area of operation.
2.A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3.The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity
4.The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5.This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6.A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7.The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8.In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9.The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1
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1) AOGPGP0115637 2) MALUME TRAVEL AND TOURS (PTY) 3) 72 kittyhawk street, rhodesfield, kempton park, 1619
2 LTD 2014/175394/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb136 (10 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST(12059J12059J00204015)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115638 2) SIMON ALEXANDRA KHOZA
8 6109295620085

4) not available New OL

3) 4984a thugela street, zones diepkloof, soweto, 1862

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb136 (10 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Soweto Other (Diepkloof / Meadowlands) (Origin), Kliptown (Doornkop / Soweto) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUKHO(12058V12058A00204844)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: PRIMARY SCHOOL FLORIDA.
Origin: SOWETO.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM
Return times:14:00pm
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.

1
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2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.2. Hammanskraal (Hammanskraal) (Origin), Temba (Temba) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUKH01(1204R31204R000206426)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: MOSALEDI PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: HAMMANSKRAAL.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06;00AM AND 07:45AM
Return times:13:30PM AND 14:50PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115639 2) MILTON TRAVEL AND TOURS ( PTY) 3) 97 akker street, ormonde, jhb, 2091
3 LTD 2013/052034/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb136 (10 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST(12059J12059J00204015)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.

2
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3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115639 2) RANET BOSI MAMBA 6505245236080 3) 1131/29 thusanang street, devland ext27, jhb, 1811
6

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb136 (10 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Devland (Diepkloof / Meadowlands) (Origin), Kliptown (Doornkop / Soweto) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUMAM(12059312058A00205828)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: BOEKENHOUT PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: DEVLAND.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM
Return times:13:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.2. Mabopane ExtX (Pretoria Rural) (Origin), Pretoria CBD (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUMAM1(12062M1205N900206791)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: HAAKDOORN PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: MABOPANE.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:05:45AM AND 07:25AM

3
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Return times:14:00PM AND 15:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115640 2) AMOS JACOB 5501285640084
6

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 2168b seboka street, naledi, kwa xuma, 1868

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb136 (10 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Naledi (Doornkop / Soweto) (Origin), Kliptown (Doornkop / Soweto) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUJAC(12057Y12058A00204853)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: FIRETHORN PRIMARY SCHOOL,PRIMARY SCHOOL FLORIDA AVENUE.
Origin: NALEDI.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM
Return times:14:00PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115641 2) MOIKETSI SWALES LEBURU
2 6804235356085

4) not available New OL
6)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

3) 11791 EXT7A, ORANGE FARM, JHB, 1805

5) 1 x 8 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb136 (10 Dec 2014)
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7.1.1.1. Orange Farm (Ennerdale / Orange Farm) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDULEB4(1205TQ12059J00206845)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: POSEIDON ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: ORANGE FARM.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 7:25AM
Return times:14:00PM AND 15:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115641 2) MM LAMOLA 5606185287082 3) 161 PONGOLA RIVER DRIVE, BIRCH ACRES,
5 KEMPTON PARK, 1619

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb136 (10 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
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NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115641 2) MOIKETSI SWALES LEBURU
8 6804235356085

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 11791 EXT7A, ORANGE FARM, JHB, 1805

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb136 (10 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Orange Farm (Ennerdale / Orange Farm) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDULEB4(1205TQ12059J00206845)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: POSEIDON ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: ORANGE FARM.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 7:25AM
Return times:14:00PM AND 15:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115644 2) OLA WALE INVESTMENT (PTY) LTD 3) p.o box 2628, noordheuwel, krugersdorp, 1740
8 2013/014985/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb136 (10 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Unscheduled service

7.1.1.1. Kempton Park (Kempton Park/Tembisa) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUORT11(1205LY12059J10207026)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: SANDTON,RANDBURG,BRYANSTON,KEMPTON PARK & MIDRAND.
Origin: OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT(KEMPTON PARK).
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

on the following fixed routes

(* Delete the item that is not relevant)
Time Tables: This is a scheduled** service available at the following times (* *add the relevant timetable
here)

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
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the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.2. Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUORT10(1205LP12059J10206758)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: HOUGHTON,SOWETO,JOHANNESBURG CBD,MIDRAND,SANDTON,BRYANSTON,PARKTOWN.
Origin: OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.3. Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUORT7(1205LP12059J10205981)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: JOHANNESBURG CBD,LANSERIA AIRPORT,OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Origin: OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT .
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
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7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.4. Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUORT2(1205LP12059J10204976)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: BRAMLEY,MELROSE,ILLOVO, SANDTON, LINKSFIELD.
Origin: OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited areas:

BRAMLEY,MELROSE,ILLOVO,SANDTON,LINKSFIELD
Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.5. Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUORT6(1205LP12059J10205832)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: SANDTON,RANDBURG,FOURWAYS,PARKHURST,PARKTOWN
NORTH,GREENSIDE,ROSEBANK,JOHANNESBURG CBD,MORNINGSIDE.
Origin: OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.6. Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUORT5(1205LP12059J10205661)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:

8

24 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



Board route code:
Destination: SANDTON,RANDBURG,MIDRAND,FOURWAYS,SUNNINGHILL,WOODMEAD,JOHANNESBURG CBD
LANSERIA AIRPORT.
Origin: OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT .
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.7. Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUORT4(1205LP12059J10205603)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:
ORCHARDS,NORWOOD,PARKTOWN,SUNNINGHILL,MORNINGSIDE,MILPARK,RANFDBURG,ROSEBURG,HOUGH
TON,ORANGE GROVE,AUKLAND PARK,ELLISPARK,JOHANNESBURG CBD,.
Origin: OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.8. Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUOR(1205LP12059J10204480)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: SANDTON,RANDBURG,BRYANSTON,KEMPTON PARK,MIDRAND.
Origin: OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
Time Tables: This is an unscheduled service.

9

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 25

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.9. Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUORT9(1205LP12059J10206279)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: SANDTON,FOURWAYS,LANSERIA AIRPORT.
Origin: OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.1 Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Origin), Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUORT1(1205LP1205LP00204605)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: THE AVIATOR HOTEL IN KEMPTON PARK,FESTIVAL MALL KEMPTON PARK
Origin: OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT IN KEMPTON PARK
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
Time Tables: This is an unscheduled service.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
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7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.1 Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUORT3(1205LP12059J10205075)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: SANDTON,MIDRAND,RANDBURG,JOHANNESBURG CBD,ROSEBANK.
Origin:OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited areas:

SANDTON,MIDRAND,RANDBURG,JOHANNESBURG CBD,ROSEBANK.
Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0114522 2) MMATUMELA SARAH RAMPHERI
3 8005050130088

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

3) PO BOX 364, BRAMLEY, JOHANNESBURG, 2090

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - The conveyance: Metered taxi service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To any where in the Republic of South Africa. (This must be in accordance with the application made before
the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity. ).
Origin: The operator is allowed to start the journey from Jan Smuts Street Taxi Rank in Randburg.
Description:
Time Tables: Not applicable
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity., on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is allowed to operate a public transport service by means of a motor vehicle which is designed, or lawfully
adapted, in compliance with the National Road Traffic Act, (Act No. 93 of 1996), to carry fewer than 7 seated persons,
including the driver, where that vehicle:
(a) is available for hire by hailing, by telephone or otherwise;
(b) may stand for hire at a rank as defined above; and
(c) is equipped with a sealed meter calibrated to the specific vehicle in use, in good working order, for the purpose of
determining the fare payable.
5. Metered taxis may leave their defined areas of operation if:
They carry the same passengers to and from their destinations or if the taxi returns empty.
6. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
7. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity's approval.
8. A metered taxi may be operated at a fare not determined by the meter if the fare for the particular journey is agreed
before the journey begins.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
- BRCGPJHBMT4(GPBRCGPJHBMT40203182)The conveyance: Metered taxi service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To any where in the Republic of South Africa. (This must be in accordance with the application made before
the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity. ).
Origin: The operator is allowed to start the journey from Jan Smuts Street Taxi Rank in Randburg.
Description:
Time Tables: Not applicable
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity., on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is allowed to operate a public transport service by means of a motor vehicle which is designed, or lawfully
adapted, in compliance with the National Road Traffic Act, (Act No. 93 of 1996), to carry fewer than 7 seated persons,
including the driver, where that vehicle:
(a) is available for hire by hailing, by telephone or otherwise;
(b) may stand for hire at a rank as defined above; and
(c) is equipped with a sealed meter calibrated to the specific vehicle in use, in good working order, for the purpose of
determining the fare payable.
5. Metered taxis may leave their defined areas of operation if:
They carry the same passengers to and from their destinations or if the taxi returns empty.
6. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
7. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity's approval.
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8. A metered taxi may be operated at a fare not determined by the meter if the fare for the particular journey is agreed
before the journey begins.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.2. Area of Operation - The conveyance: Metered taxi service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To any where in the Republic of South Africa. (This must be in accordance with the application made before
the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity. ).
Origin: The operator is allowed to start the journey from Jan Smuts Street Taxi Rank in Randburg.
Description:
Time Tables: Not applicable
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity., on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is allowed to operate a public transport service by means of a motor vehicle which is designed, or lawfully
adapted, in compliance with the National Road Traffic Act, (Act No. 93 of 1996), to carry fewer than 7 seated persons,
including the driver, where that vehicle:
(a) is available for hire by hailing, by telephone or otherwise;
(b) may stand for hire at a rank as defined above; and
(c) is equipped with a sealed meter calibrated to the specific vehicle in use, in good working order, for the purpose of
determining the fare payable.
5. Metered taxis may leave their defined areas of operation if:
They carry the same passengers to and from their destinations or if the taxi returns empty.
6. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
7. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity's approval.
8. A metered taxi may be operated at a fare not determined by the meter if the fare for the particular journey is agreed
before the journey begins.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
- BRCGPJHBMT4(GPBRCGPJHBMT40203182)The conveyance: Metered taxi service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To any where in the Republic of South Africa. (This must be in accordance with the application made before
the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity. ).
Origin: The operator is allowed to start the journey from Jan Smuts Street Taxi Rank in Randburg.
Description:
Time Tables: Not applicable
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity., on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is allowed to operate a public transport service by means of a motor vehicle which is designed, or lawfully
adapted, in compliance with the National Road Traffic Act, (Act No. 93 of 1996), to carry fewer than 7 seated persons,
including the driver, where that vehicle:
(a) is available for hire by hailing, by telephone or otherwise;
(b) may stand for hire at a rank as defined above; and
(c) is equipped with a sealed meter calibrated to the specific vehicle in use, in good working order, for the purpose of
determining the fare payable.
5. Metered taxis may leave their defined areas of operation if:
They carry the same passengers to and from their destinations or if the taxi returns empty.
6. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
7. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity's approval.
8. A metered taxi may be operated at a fare not determined by the meter if the fare for the particular journey is agreed
before the journey begins.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
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NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115620 2) BE NCUBE 6109170689080 3) 48 4th AVENUE, ROODEPOORT NORTH,
2 JOHANNESBURG, 1724

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115632 2) MAROPING MARTINS LEBAKENG
1 6510085564088

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

3) P.O BOX 1788, ELDORADO PARK, JHB, 1813

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Orange Farm (Ennerdale / Orange Farm) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDULEB4(1205TQ12059J00206845)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: POSEIDON ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: ORANGE FARM.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 7:25AM
Return times:14:00PM AND 15:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
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the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115632 2) JOHN MOKHETHOA 6607205695089 3) 2514 MOKGALO STREET, PIMVILE ZONE 2,
3 SOWETO, 1809

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Pimville (Diepkloof / Meadowlands) (Origin), Eldorado Park (Diepkloof / Meadowlands) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUHOA(12058Q12058D00204856)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:Mc BAIN CHARLES PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: PIMVILLE.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM
Return times:14:00PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE

1) AOGPGP0115633 2) MOIKETSI SWALES LEBURU 3) 11791 EXT7A, ORANGE FARM, JHB, 1805
1 6804235356085

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Orange Farm (Ennerdale / Orange Farm) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDULEB4(1205TQ12059J00206845)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: POSEIDON ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: ORANGE FARM.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
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supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 7:25AM
Return times:14:00PM AND 15:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115633 2) Y-DRIVE CC 1998/072109/23
2

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P.O BOX 16906, ATLASVILLE, EKURHULENI, 1465

5) 1 x 60 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115633 2) TLHAKAMELO PHILLIP MOSHOESHOB) 5106 EXT2, ORANGE FARM, JHB, 1805
3 5603065775088

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
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6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Orange Farm (Ennerdale / Orange Farm) (Origin), Ennerdale (Ennerdale / Orange Farm) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUMTP(1205TQ1205TL00206860)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: POSEIDON ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL,ODIN PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: ORANGE FARM.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 07:25AM
Return times:14:00PM AND 15:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115633 2) BHEKI HERBERT MTHOMBENI 3) p.o box 824, protea glen, soweto, 1819
9 6006155857080

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Protea Glen (Doornkop / Soweto) (Origin), Lenasia (Doornkop / Soweto) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUMTH1(12057R12058600206841)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: GREYVILLE PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: PROTEA GLEN.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 07:25AM
Return times:14:00PM AND 15:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
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approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115634 2) ANNAH MOSAROKWA SEGOGELA 3) 11606 ext4, dobsonville, soweto, 1862
1 7801220607083

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Dobsonville (Doornkop / Soweto) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUSEG(12058512059J00205771)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: Mc BAIN CHARLES PRIMARY SCHOOL,FIRETHORN PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: DOBSONVILLE.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM
Return times:13:00PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115634 2) ANNAH MOSAROKWA SEGOGELA 3) 11606 ext4, dobsonville, soweto, 1862
2 7801220607083

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Dobsonville (Doornkop / Soweto) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUSEG(12058512059J00205771)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: Mc BAIN CHARLES PRIMARY SCHOOL,FIRETHORN PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: DOBSONVILLE.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM
Return times:13:00PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
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the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115634 2) SIKHONA VESTRA 066 2003/036701/23) 5 mio bella pritchard street, north riding, jhb, 2001
3

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115634 2) SIKHONA VESTRA 066 2003/036701/23) 5 mio bella pritchard street, north riding, jhb, 2001
4

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
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National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115634 2) KABELO FITZGERALD MASILO 3) 2145 durban deep road, phasel, braamfischerville,
5 7906035278085 1724

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 10 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Roodepoort (Roodepoort) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUFIT(1205VT12059J00206053)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: CULEMBEECK PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: BRAAMFISCHERVILLE.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 07:OOAM
Return times:14:00PM AND 14:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0115634 2) URBANDRIVESTYLE TRANSPORT PPS) 2 TALTON ROAD, FOREST TOWN,
6 LTD 2014/102364/07 JOHANNESBURG, 2193

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115634 2) URBANDRIVESTYLE TRANSPORT PPS) 2 TALTON ROAD, FOREST TOWN,
7 LTD 2014/102364/07 JOHANNESBURG, 2193

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
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2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115634 2) G W MEYER 8701195037085
9

4) not available New OL
6)

3) unit 33 cascata, 97 waterfall aye, craighall, 2196

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115645 2) LOVEMORE CHAUKE 7707065311089 3) 15175 lenyenye street, tsakane ext 5, brakpan, 1550
2

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb135 (09 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service
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7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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from/van : 2014/10/30 to/tot : 2014/10/30
from/van : B210 to/tot : B210

OP.8400843. (2) SEBATA TP ID NO 7109075923088. (3) DISTRICT:
JOHANNESBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 9653 18 VIETNAM CRESCENT, COSMO CITY,
RANDBURG, 2188. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 6 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF A METERED TAXI SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8955413
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.(THIS MUST BE IN
ACCORDANCE WITH APPLICATION MADE BEFORE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
ENTITY.
ORIGIN:THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO PICK UP CNR RIVONIA AND GRAYNSTON
SANDTON IN GAUTENG PROVINCE
DESCRIPTION:MY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
TIME TABLE :NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL PROVISIONS OF THE NATIONALLAND
TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009,THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF2009
,THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY ENTITY OF
2011,NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996 ,REGULATIONS IN TERMS OF THE
NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT,1996 AND ALL THE BY -LAWS RELEVANT TO THE LOCAL
AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY,ON AN ANNUAL BASIS THAT IS,ONE YEAR FROM DATE
OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED
4.6. THE OPERATOR ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS OF
MOTOR VEHICLE IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE
NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER THAN (05) SEATED
PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER,WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE; AND
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
7. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATING IF:
> THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OF OR IF
> THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.

8. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
9.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITYS APPROVAL.
10.A METERET TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS
9.THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MY BE REVEIWED AT ANY TIME
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS MAY NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT BOARD'S APPROVAL.
10. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE DETEREMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
11. THE AUTHORITIES AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE

OP.8400901. (2) MBATHA CATRIDGE AND PROJECTS ID NO 200711161023. (3)
DISTRICT: JOHANNESBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: FLATOOF BELTRING COURT, 67 GORDON
RD, LORENTZVILLE, 0000. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6)
THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF A METERED TAXI SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8962733
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.(THIS MUST BE IN
ACCORDANCE WITH APPLICATION MADE BEFORE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
ENTITY.
ORIGIN:THE OPERATOR ISALLOWED TO PICK UP FROM BARRY HERTZOG AND GLEHEAGLES
GREEN SIDE RANKING, PARKING, HOLDING, FACILITY
DESCRIPTION:MY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
TIME TABLE :NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL PROVISIONS OF THE NATIONALLAND
TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009,THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF2009
,THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY ENTITY OF
2011,NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996 ,REGULATIONS IN TERMS OF THE
NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT,1996 AND ALL THE BY -LAWS RELEVANT TO THE LOCAL
AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY,ON AN ANNUAL BASIS THAT IS,ONE YEAR FROM DATE
OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
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DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED
4;6. THE OPERATOR ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS OF
MOTOR VEHICLE IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED,IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE
NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER THAN (05) SEATED
PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER,WHERE THAT VEHICLE:

(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE; AND
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
7. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATING IF:
> THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OF OR IF
> THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.

8. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
9.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITYS APPROVAL.
10.A METERET TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS
9.THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MY BE REVEIWED AT ANY TIME
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS MAY NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT BOARD'S APPROVAL.
10. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE DETEREMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
11. THE AUTHORITIES AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE

OP.8400939. (2) KUNENE SL ID NO 8512156018083. POSTAL ADDRESS: UNIT 17
BATELEUR, AMANDASIG, PRETORIA NORTH, 0182. (4) TRANSFER OF PERMIT ,

PERMIT NO. 7083252/0 FROM BROWN JM (4 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT:
JOHANNESBURG). (7) AUTHORITY AS IN LAST MENTIONED PERMIT(S).

OP.8400969. (2) NGALO CT ID NO 6605101082089. (3) DISTRICT:
JOHANNESBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 13150 KLAAS STREET, WHITE CITY, SOWETO,
1809. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF A METERED TAXI SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8954788
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.(THIS MUST BE IN
ACCORDANCE WITH APPLICATION MADE BEFORE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
ENTITY.
ORIGIN:THE OPERATOR ISALLOWED TO PICK UP FROM ANYWHERE IN JHB USE CORNER
HARISON & COMMIISSIONER STREET TAXI RANK IN GAUTENG PROVINCE AT RANKING
DESCRIPTION:MY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
TIME TABLE :NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL PROVISIONS OF THE NATIONALLAND
TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009,THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF2009
,THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY ENTITY OF
2011,NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996 ,REGULATIONS IN TERMS OF THE
NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT,1996 AND ALL THE BY -LAWS RELEVANT TO THE LOCAL
AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY,ON AN ANNUAL BASIS THAT IS,ONE YEAR FROM DATE
OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED
4.6. THE OPERATOR ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS OF
MOTOR VEHICLE IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED,IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE
NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER THAN (05) SEATED
PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER,WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE; AND
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
7. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATING IF:
> THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OF OR IF
> THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.

8. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
9.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITYS APPROVAL.
10.A METERET TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS
9.THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MY BE REVEIWED AT ANY TIME
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS MAY NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT BOARD'S APPROVAL.
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10. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE DETEREMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
11. THE AUTHORITIES AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE

OP.8401021. (2) LEKHETHO PT ID NO 7006225513084. (3) DISTRICT:
JOHANNESBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3105 KATLEHONG SOUTH, KATLEHONG, KATLEHONG,
1431. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF A METERED TAXI SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8954788
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.(THIS MUST BE IN
ACCORDANCE WITH APPLICATION MADE BEFORE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY
ENTITY.
ORIGIN:THE OPERATOR ISALLOWED TO PICK USE LANSERIA INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT
DESCRIPTION:MY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
TIME TABLE :NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL PROVISIONS OF THE NATIONALLAND
TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009,THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF2009
,THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY ENTITY OF
2011,NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996 ,REGULATIONS IN TERMS OF THE
NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT,1996 AND ALL THE BY -LAWS RELEVANT TO THE LOCAL
AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY,ON AN ANNUAL BASIS THAT IS,ONE YEAR FROM DATE
OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED
4.6. THE OPERATOR ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS OF
MOTOR VEHICLE IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE
NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER THAN (05) SEATED
PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER,WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE; AND
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
7. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATING IF:
> THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OF OR IF
> THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.

8. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
9.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITYS APPROVAL.
10.A METERET TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS
9.THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MY BE REVEIWED AT ANY TIME
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES

42 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



1) AOGPGP0115594 2) R M MEYER 8406165050080
6

4) not available New OL
6)

3) unit 33 cascata, 97 waterfall aye, craighall, 2196

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb123 (20 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115594 2) G W MEYER 8701195037085
9

4) not available New OL
6)

3) unit 33 caseate, 97 waterfall aye, craighall, 2196

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb123 (20 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial

1
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Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115595 2) G W MEYER 8701195037085
0

4) not available New OL
6)

3) unit 33 cascata, 97 waterfall ave, craighall, 2196

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb123 (20 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115599 2) DM MNGUNI 7412257091082 3) 877 ADELADE STREET, FLORIDA PARK, GAUTENG,
0 1709

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb123 (20 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
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Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115601 2) BOIMA MR 6403175584085
4

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 11 LUCY ACRES, ELANDSPOORT, PRETORIA, 0183

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb123 (20 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
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9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

4
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1) AOGPGP0115588 2) ARGENTUM CONSULTING
9 2011/081010/23

4) not available New OL
6)

3) p.o box 2250, lonehill, lonehill, 2062

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb124 (21 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST(12059J12059J00204015)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115589 2) VIEW AFRICA TOURS AND TRANSFEW P.0 BOX 3489, WELTEVREDEN PARK,
3 PTY LTD 2003/012846/07 JOHANNESBURG, 1729

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 71 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb124 (21 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
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2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115589 2) VIEW AFRICA TOURS AND TRANSFER* P.0 BOX 3489, WELTEVREDEN PARK,
5 PTY LTD 2003/012846/07 JOHANNESBURG, 1729

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 71 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb124 (21 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115589 2) VIEW AFRICA TOURS AND TRANSFE '..,1 P.0 BOX 3489, WELTEVREDEN PARK,
7 PTY LTD 2003/012846/07 JOHANNESBURG, 1729

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 71 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb124 (21 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Charter service
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7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115589 2) VIEW AFRICA TOURS AND TRANSFERq P.0 BOX 3489, WELTEVREDEN PARK,
8 PTY LTD 2003/012846/07 JOHANNESBURG, 1729

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 71 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb124 (21 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
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7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115591 2) JK MOTSIANE 5508225408084
0

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 18 MOHAPI STREET, KWA-THEMA, SPRINGS, 1575

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb124 (21 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115591 2) TEBOHO GODFREY MOLLO
7 7609055568084

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 2920 thabo street, palmridge ext2, palmridge, 1458

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb124 (21 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
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Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0115479 2) MFANAFUTHI ANTONY HLONGWANE 3) 3006 ADAMS STREET, ORLANDO EAST, ORLANDO,
1 7002105638083 1804

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115556 2) BUZZ AROUND SHUTTLE SERVICES G P.O BOX 17706, RANDHARH, ALBERTON, 1457
5 2008/014581/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 19 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST(12059J12059J00204015)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
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license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115557 2) AVINASH MISTRY 7510235132082 3) p.o box 411618, gaighallhall, jhb, 2024
5

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115559 2) VICTORIA DALOKUHLE MPOFU
2 7609241137083

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 5 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

3) 750 ncekelela street, klipfontein, midrand, 1685

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Unscheduled service
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7.1.1.1. Sandton (Northcliff) (Origin), Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUSD82(12061K1205LP10206316)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: ROSEBANK,OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Origin: SANDTON.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115559 2) VICTORIA DALOKUHLE MPOFU
4 7609241137083

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

3) 750 ncekelela street, klipfontein, midrand, 1685

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Unscheduled service

7.1.1.1. Sandton (Northcliff) (Origin), Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUSD82(12061K1205LP10206316)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: ROSEBANK,OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Origin: SANDTON.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0115560 2) MONGALAKI HENRY DLAMINI 3) 12815 SETHOLEMORU STREET, VOSLOORUS EXT
9 7707115645080 23, EKURHULENI, 1468

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115565 2) LINASCORE (PTY) LTD 2012/013889/03) 2 greenfields harris street, edenvale, ekurhuleni, 1609
0

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 63 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
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the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115565 2) LINASCORE (PTY) LTD 2012/013889/03) 2 greenfields harris street, edenvale, ekurhuleni, 1609
2

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 45 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115565 2) LINASCORE (PTY) LTD 2012/013889/03) 2 greenfields harris street, edenvale, ekurhuleni, 1609
3

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 51 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service
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7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with'a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115594 2) R M MEYER 8406165050080
5

4) not available New OL
6)

3) unit 33 caseate, 97 waterfall aye, craighall, 2196

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables' Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
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specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115594 2) G W MEYER 8701195037085
8

4) not available New OL
6)

3) unit 33 cascata, 97 waterfall ave, craighall, 2196

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115599 2) DM MNGUNI 7412257091082 3) 877 ADELADE STREET, FLORIDA PARK, GAUTENG,
3 1709

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB126 (25 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
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Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0115553 2) MCF SHIKA 9101225486080 3) UNIT 6 KEMPTON PARK, KEMPTON PARK,
8 EKURHULENI, 1619

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB127 (26 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115560 2) LAMOLA FLEET MANAGEMENT (PTY) 3) 161 pongala river, birch acres ext5, kempton park, 1681
5 LTD LAMOLA FLEET MANAGEMENT

(PTY) LTD 2013/224429/07
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB127 (26 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
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3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115560 2) LAMOLA FLEET MANAGEMENT (PTY) 3) 161 pongala river, birch acres ext5, kempton park, 1681
6 LTD LAMOLA FLEET MANAGEMENT

(PTY) LTD 2013/224429/07
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB127 (26 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115563 2) AZZARO ROYAL SQUARE
0 INVESTMENTS 501 (PTY) LTD

2014/158493/07
4) not available New OL

6)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

3) p.o box 4114, rivonia, jhb, 2128

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB127 (26 Nov 2014)
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7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115563 2) AZZARO ROYAL SQUARE
1 INVESTMENTS 501 (PTY) LTD

2014/158493/07
4) not available New OL
6)

3) p.o box 4114, rivonia, jhb, 2128

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB127 (26 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
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specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115563 2) AZZARO ROYAL SQUARE
2 INVESTMENTS 501 (PTY) LTD

2014/158493/07
4) not available New OL
6)

3) p.o box 4114, rivonia, jhb, 2128

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB127 (26 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1 1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115563 2) AZZARO ROYAL SQUARE
3 INVESTMENTS 501 (PTY) LTD

2014/158493/07
4) not available New OL
6)

3) p.o box 4114, rivonia, jhb, 2128

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB127 (26 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
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within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115563 2) AZZARO ROYAL SQUARE
4 INVESTMENTS 501 (PTY) LTD

2014/158493/07
4) not available New OL
6)

3) p.o box 4114, rivonia, jhb, 2128

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB127 (26 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

5

64 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



1) AOGPGP0115567 2) STABUS TOURS CC 2003/036850/23 3) PO BOX 1821, FLORIDA, JOHANNESBURG, 1710
6

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 66 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB127 (26 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115567 2) STABUS TOURS CC 2003/036850/23 3) PO BOX 1821, FLORIDA, JOHANNESBURG, 1710
8

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 65 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB127 (26 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
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3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115570 2) NTHUMENI WANGA 7702195550086 3) no 69 pinehaven estate, pinehaven, jhb, 2155
7

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB127 (26 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0115597 2) NOBUKHOSI LORETTA MTHEMBU 3) P.O BOX 8172, HALFWAY HOUSE,
7 7506150904083 JOHANNESBURG, 1685

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB128 (27 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115600 2) AMAFUYANKABI TRADING PTY LTD 3) NO 66 WESTWOOD, GARDENS 2 LINDHAVEN,
1 2013/211688/07 ROODEPOORT, 1724

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB128 (27 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
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Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115600 2) TSHIAMO MAIFALA 8304225449089 3) 16735 HLOEKO STREET, DIEPKLOOF,
2 JOHANNESBURG, 1864

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB128 (27 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115600 2) JAMES LISTER CLARENCE 3) 74 turnley road, lonehill, jhb, 2194
3 8404045232085

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB128 (27 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
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Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115600 2) JAMES LISTER CLARENCE
4 8404045232085

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 74 turnley road, lonehill, jhb, 2194

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB128 (27 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
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9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115600 2) JAMES LISTER CLARENCE
5 8404045232085

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 74 turnley road, lonehill, jhb, 2194

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB128 (27 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115601 2) LOUISE VAN DER LINDE 7910170114089 p.o box 413217, graighall, jhb, 2024
1

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB128 (27 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Unscheduled service

7.1.1.1. Auckland Park (Northcliff) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUAUC(1205FW12059J00206843)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: FOURWAYS,HYDEPARK,MELVILLE,ROSEBANK,PARKHUSRT, .
Origin: AUCKLAND LAND.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
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Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operate
. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115601 2) MOTHUSE ABEDNEGO NEPO MOHAU3) 7895 ufukwe cresent, windmill park ext, boksburg, 1450
5 7307255904080

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 18 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB128 (27 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115602 2) PT NKWANYANA 7807215403081 3) 2009 SITHEMBISO STREET, SOWETO,
2 JOHANNESBURG, 1868

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB128 (27 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

7.1.1.) Charter service
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7.1.1.1 Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115603 2) HANIEF DILJAN 8903195333080 3) 1001 shathis turn, struben valley, jhb, 2000
7

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB128 (27 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
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7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7
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1) AOGPGP0115557 2) PHOFA PHILLIP MARAKALALA
3 7909165990081

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)

3) 430 ethafeni section, thembisa, ekurhuleni, 1632

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115571 2) JULIA TUMEDISO MAKUNGO
6 7306020489088

4) not available New OL
6)

3) unit 11 harven massion, 131 allin street, haddon, 2190

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
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Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115571 2) A BROOKS 6407135059088 3) 20 ABRAHAMS STREET, EDEN PARK, ALBERTON,
8 1458

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115572 2) JOSEPH MALINDI 5504075662086 3) p.o box 537, dube, soweto, 1800
6

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Dube (Diepkloof / Meadowlands) (Origin), Parkhurst (Northcliff) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUMAL4(12058S1205H800206724)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
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Board route code:
Destination: PARKHURST PRIMARY SCHOOL.
Origin: DUBE VILLAGE SOWETO.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:05:50AM AND 07:OOAM
Return times:14:00PM AND 16:OOPM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115572 2) N D MAKAPILA 7301115058088 3) 1426 ext2, ebonypark, midrand, 1685
7

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Unscheduled service

7.1.1.1. Sandton (Northcliff) (Origin), Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUSAN1(12061K1205LP10204655)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: BRYANSTON,FOURWAYS,RANDBURG,LANSERIA AND OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT
Origin: SANDTON
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
Time Tables: This is an unscheduled service.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis, that
is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115574 2) JOSEPH VUSI MKHIZE 66010176850813) 403 waltham grove, cnr york and louisa botha ave,
1 yeoville, 2198

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 7 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)
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7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115576 2) CC SITA 7310210096083 3) 968 BIZANA STREET, MORETELA PARK, PRETORIA,
8 0181

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.

4

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 77

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115577 2) MAFA ELIAS MOSIA 7803145318085 3) 46 YORK AVENUE, BEREA, JOHANNESBURG, 2198
2

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115578 2) NL MOLEA 7811165521082
2

4) not available New OL

6)

3) 42-9 AVENUE, ALEXANDRA, ALEXANDRA, 2090

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
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within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115597 2) NOBUKHOSI LORETTA MTHEMBU 3) P.O BOX 8172, HALFWAY HOUSE,
8 7506150904083 JOHANNESBURG, 1685

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0115599 2) DM MNGUNI 7412257091082 3) 877 ADELADE STREET, FLORIDA PARK, GAUTENG,
1 1709

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115599 2) DM MNGUNI 7412257091082 3) 877 ADELADE STREET, FLORIDA PARK, GAUTENG,
2 1709

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB129 (28 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
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Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0115579 2) E M MASUNGA 8806065763080
5

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number:

3) p.o box 33, skilpadfontein, pretoria, 0431

NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115581 2) MMAMMA TRANSPORT AND TOURS 3) 69 geranium road, birch acre ext12, kempton park,
0 2008/215135/23 1618

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST(12059J12059J00204015)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
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license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115584 2) TABENE MATHEWS RAMESELEI 3) 683 bitterberry, blu current, ebony park, 1632
7 6601255504085

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115586 2) VIOLA BUSI MDLULI 6910160871087 3) 4425 uthole street, birch aches, kempton park, 1618
0

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Unscheduled service
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7.1.1.1. Sandton (Northcliff) (Origin), Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUSD87(12061K1205LP10206710)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: RANDBURG,ROSEBANK,EDENVALE,JOHANNESBURG CBD,OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Origin: SANDTON.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115587 2) MMESI TOURS AND SAFARI PTY LTD 3) 185 DLAMINI EXT 1, CHIAWELO, JOHANNESBURG,
4 2012/181381/07 1818

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST(12059J12059J00204015)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
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8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115588 2) AVINASH MISTRY 7510235132082 3) p.o box 411618, gaighallhall, jhb, 2024
3

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115597 2) NOBUKHOSI LORETTA MTHEMBU 3) P.O BOX 8172, HALFWAY HOUSE,
9 7506150904083 JOHANNESBURG, 1685

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
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Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115598 2) FAITH VIMBAINASHE JAJA
0 7505310690186

4) not available New OL
6)

3) p.o box 529, gallo manor, jhb, 2052

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Unscheduled service

7.1.1.1. Sandton (Northcliff) (Origin), Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUSD50(12061K1205LP10205845)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:SANDTON
FOURWAYS,LONEHILL,SUNNINGHILL,DAINFERN,ILLOVO,HOUGHTON,RANDBURG,SOWETO,JOHANNESBURG
CBD,OR TAMBO AIRPORT,MIDRAND,BLUE HILLS
Origin: List of starting points.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:
Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115598 2) A-WAYBURY ADVENTURES CC
3 2000/003331/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 10 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

3) P.O BOX 3134, RANDBURG, JOHANNESBURG, 2125

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
5
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7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST(12059J12059J00204015)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115598 2) A-WAYBURY ADVENTURES CC
4 2000/003331/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

3) P.0 BOX 3134, RANDBURG, JOHANNESBURG, 2125

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST(12059J12059J00204015)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
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6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115598 2) THE XAJI GROUP (PTY) LTD
5 2013/090809/07

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 37 saint bride ave, mayfair west, jhb, 2092

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115598 2) THE XAJI GROUP (PTY) LTD 3) 37 saint bride ave, mayfair west, jhb, 2092
6 2013/090809/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
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Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115598 2) THE XAJI GROUP (PTY) LTD
7 2013/090809/07

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 37 saint bride ave, mayfair west, jhb, 2092

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: NMBJHB130 (01 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1 1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
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9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0115626 2) LS YENDE 5110295536082 3) 15130 MFANISENI STREET, TSAKANE EXT 5,
5 BRAKPAN, 1550

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115626 2) SAUERKRAUT INVESTMENT (PTY) LT1Q 13 B COVENTY ROAD, BRYASTON,
7 2014/053914/07 JOHANNESBURG, 2090

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
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Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115626 2) BRIAN PANICO 6712045060088 3) 5 TIMBAVATI, 27 ST CHRISTOPHER ROAD, ST
8 ANDREWS, 2001

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115626 2) SUHAIL MUNGALEE 8712125035081 3) P.0 BOX 889, ELDORADO PARK, JOHANNESBURG,
9 1812

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:

2

92 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES,

1) AOGPGP0115628 2) PANETTONE CAFE CC 2009/177509/23) P. 0 BOX 4129, HALFWAY HOUSE, MIDRAND, 1685
0

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
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9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115628 2) BAOBAB TOURS PTY LTD
6 2013/058368/07

4) not available New OL
6)

3) SUITE 26, PRIVATE BAG X13, ELARDUSPARK, 0181

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST(12059J12059J00204015)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115628 2) AMELIA MORONGWA MASUKU
7 7203220429081

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

3) 5368 EXT 4, SOSHANGUVE WEST, PRETORIA, 0168

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
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Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115628 2) MOHWIDIHWIDI DORIES RAKGOALE 3) 17 BUHLE STREET, MIDRAND, JOHANNESBURG,
8 8103190405088

4) not available New OL
6)

1682
5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115628 2) MOHWIDIHWIDI DORIES RAKGOALE 3) 17 BUHLE STREET, MIDRAND, JOHANNESBURG,
9 8103190405088 1682

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
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6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115629 2) ABINAR MLALAZI 6410295737089 3) 18 IENA PLACE, BOXER STREET, NORTHRIDING,
6 2160

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 8 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
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5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115630 2) AMOGELANG MASHIGO 82092058370 5170 PHUMZILE STREET, DIEPKLOOF ZONE 5,
0 SOWETO, 1868

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115630 2) AMOGELANG MASHIGO 82092058370 5170 PHUMZILE STREET, DIEPKLOOF ZONE 5,
1 SOWETO, 1868

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg CBD (Central Region) (Origin), Centurion (Centurion) (Destination) -
GPBRCSTAFFAM0(1205GJ1205MG10206943)The conveyance of Staff transport service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: CENTURION CLICKS,BOKSBURG BARLOWORLD.
Origin: JOHANNESBURG CBD,SOWETO,KEMPTON
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PARK,MIDRAND,TEMBISA,DUDUZA,EDENVALE,ETVVATVVA,KWA
THEMA,THOKOZA,TSAKANE,VOSLOORUS,DAWN PARK,ALEXANDRA.
Description: Staff service means a public transport service by road provided by means of a vehicle owned by an
employer or a vehicle provided by a public transport operator in terms of a contract with the employer, when used
exclusively for the conveyance of the employer's employees;
Time Tables: The schedules for this service are as follows:
Departure times:07:45AM,08:00AM,21:45PM
Return time:16:30PM,19:00PM,08:00AM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.

2.A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual
basis, that is, one year from the date of issue.
3.The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4.The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
5.The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

7.1.1.2. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115630 2) AMOGELANG MASHIGO 820920583708 5170 PHUMZILE STREET, DIEPKLOOF ZONE 5,
2 SOWETO, 1868

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 8 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb134 (08 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
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Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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1) AOGPGP0115607 2) CAIPHUS MZAMANI BALOYI
5 6507175671088

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 1029 fish street, kalfontein ext2, midrand, 1668

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115608 2) PHINDILE NDLOVU 7701210731085 3) 5435 matterhorn street, ext4, lenasia south, 1829
5

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
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Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115608 2) ZJ ZUNGU 8010125635087 3) 241 WARD ROAD, EVATON, VANDERBIJLPARK,
6 1984

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115608 2) MIGA PETER MOTENE 83081953470823) 105 river road, fontaineblew, jhb, 2194
8

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
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Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115609 2) KN MASHIYANE 8503055503085 3) 702 ZONE 1 SHIRULUNI STREET, DIEPKLOOF,
1 JOHANNESBURG, 1862

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
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9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115610 2) ILUKA TOURISM INVESTMENTS PTY 3) P.0 BOX 59, MELVILLE, JOHANNESBURG, 2109
5

4) not available
6)

LTD 2008/024114/07
New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)

Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST(12059J12059J00204015)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115615 2) CHANGING TIDES 74 2001/011908/073) p.o box 3047, vereeniging, vereeniging, 1930
7

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 38 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg CBD (Central Region) (Origin), Auckland Park (Northcliff) (Destination)
GPBRCEDUMAP1(1205GJ1205FW00205890)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: UNIVERSITY OF JOHANNESBURG.
Origin: JOHANNESBURG CBD.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 10:00AM
Return times:15:00PM AND 20:OOPM

4
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Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.

3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115615 2) CHANGING TIDES 74 2001/011908/073) p.o box 3047, vereeniging, vereeniging, 1930
8

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 38 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg CBD (Central Region) (Origin), Auckland Park (Northcliff) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUMAP1(1205GJ1205FW00205890)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: UNIVERSITY OF JOHANNESBURG.
Origin: JOHANNESBURG CBD.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 10:00AM
Return times:15:00PM AND 20:OOPM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.

3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115615 2) CHANGING TIDES 74 2001/011908/073) p.o box 3047, vereeniging, vereeniging, 1930
9

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 38 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport
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7.1.1.1. Johannesburg CBD (Central Region) (Origin), Auckland Park (Northcliff) (Destination) -
GPBRCEDUMAP1(1205GJ1205FW00205890)The conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: UNIVERSITY OF JOHANNESBURG.
Origin: JOHANNESBURG CBD.
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 10:00AM
Return times:15:00PM AND 20:OOPM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.

3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED VVITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115618 2) PIET TSHEPO MOYO 8706105953081 3) 11 kreupelhout aye, weitevevreden park, roodepoort,
7 1709

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.

6
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8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115619 2) BHEKISISA LAWRENCE NGWENYA 3) 33 RIVERTON UNIT 12, WINDSOR WEST,
0 8408165815082 JOHANNESBURG, 2194

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115621 2) BATLOUNG SUPPLIES AND SERVICES) 27 EISENHOWER STREET, VEREENIGING,
2 CC 2007/152797/23 SEDIBENG, 1939

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb133 (04 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Vereeniging (Vereeniging-Kopanong (GT421)) (Origin), Vaalpark (Sasolburg) (Destination) -
GPBRCSTAFFBATL(1205S272056Y10206781)The conveyance of Staff transport service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:ESKOM LETHABO POWER STATION
Origin: VAAL PARK,VAAL TOWNSHIP,SASOLBURG,VANDERBIJL PARK,VEERENIGING,THREE
RIVERS,SEBOKENG,REDAN,IRONSIDE,SONLANDPARK,BEVERLY HILLS EVATON,STEELPARK.
Description: Staff service means a public transport service by road provided by means of a vehicle owned by an
employer or a vehicle provided by a public transport operator in terms of a contract with the employer, when used
exclusively for the conveyance of the employer's employees;
Time Tables: The schedules for this service are as follows:
Departure times:05:00AM,13:00PM,22:00PM
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Return time:15:10PM,22:10PM,07:10AM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
5. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

8
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1) AO,GPGP0115609 2) RAMORASWI DUSTY RAMOSHABA 3) 6348 nile street,
3 8209070665087

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number:

no9 diepkloof, jhb, 2021

nmbjhb132 (03 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCTOURIST(12059J12059J00204015)The conveyance: Tourist service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To all tourist attractions within the Republic of South Africa.
Origin: From points within Gauteng.
Description: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Gauteng to tourist attractions within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Time Tables: On pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. No daily scheduled services operating in accordance with a timetable will be undertaken by the holder of this operating
license in terms of this authority from any point referred to in the said authority to any other point referred to herein.
5. The same tourist shall embark and disembark at the same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of
embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
6. Tourists travel as a group and the tourists. The comprising such a group shall embark and disembark as a group at the
same point of embarking not withstanding that the point of embarking may differ from the point of disembarking.
7. When tourists are conveyed the driver of the vehicle to which this operating license relates or any other person
accompanying the tourists, furnishes such tourists with information or comments with regard to any matter, such a driver
or any other person must be registered as a tourist guide for the relevant geographical area in which the conveyance
takes place or be registered as a specialist tour guide (section 21 of the Tourism Act) tour guide appropriate to that area
or relevant matter.
8. In the case of a vehicle transporting less than nine passengers the driver can also act as the tour guide provided that
he/she is qualified to do so.
9. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval
10. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115620 2) BATLOUNG SUPPLIES AND SERVICES) 27 EISENHOWER STREET, VEREENIGING,
CC 2007/152797/23

New OL
8

4) not available
6)

SEDIBENG, 1939
5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb132 (03 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Vereeniging (Vereeniging-Kopanong (GT421)) (Origin), Vaalpark (Sasolburg) (Destination) -
GPBRCSTAFFBATL(1205S272056Y10206781)The conveyance of Staff transport service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:ESKOM LETHABO POWER STATION
Origin: VAAL PARK,VAAL TOWNSHIP,SASOLBURG,VANDERBIJL PARK,VEERENIGING,THREE
RIVERS,SEBOKENG,REDAN,IRONSIDE,SONLANDPARK,BEVERLY HILLS EVATON,STEELPARK.
Description: Staff service means a public transport service by road provided by means of a vehicle owned by an
employer or a vehicle provided by a public transport operator in terms of a contract with the employer, when used
exclusively for the conveyance of the employer's employees;
Time Tables: The schedules for this service are as follows:
Departure times:05:00AM,13:00PM,22:00PM
Return time:15:10PM,22:10PM,07:10AM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
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Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
5. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115620 2) BATLOUNG SUPPLIES AND SERVICES) 27 EISENHOWER STREET, VEREENIGING,
9 CC 2007/152797/23 SEDIBENG, 1939

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb132 (03 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Vereeniging (Vereeniging-Kopanong (GT421)) (Origin), Vaalpark (Sasolburg) (Destination) -
GPBRCSTAFFBATL(1205S272056Y10206781)The conveyance of Staff transport service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:ESKOM LETHABO POWER STATION
Origin: VAAL PARK,VAAL TOWNSHIP,SASOLBURG,VANDERBIJL PARK,VEERENIGING,THREE
RIVERS,SEBOKENG,REDAN,IRONSIDE,SONLANDPARK,BEVERLY HILLS EVATON,STEELPARK.
Description: Staff service means a public transport service by road provided by means of a vehicle owned by an
employer or a vehicle provided by a public transport operator in terms of a contract with the employer, when used
exclusively for the conveyance of the employer's employees;
Time Tables: The schedules for this service are as follows:
Departure times:05:00AM,13:00PM,22:00PM
Return time:15:10PM,22:10PM,07:10AM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
5. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115621 2) BATLOUNG SUPPLIES AND SERVICES) 27 EISENHOWER STREET, VEREENIGING,
0 CC 2007/152797/23 SEDIBENG, 1939

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb132 (03 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Vereeniging (Vereeniging-Kopanong (GT421)) (Origin), Vaalpark (Sasolburg) (Destination) -
GPBRCSTAFFBATL(1205S272056Y10206781)The conveyance of Staff transport service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:ESKOM LETHABO POWER STATION
Origin: VAAL PARK,VAAL TOWNSHIP,SASOLBURG,VANDERBIJL PARK,VEERENIGING,THREE
RIVERS,SEBOKENG,REDAN,IRONSIDE,SONLANDPARK,BEVERLY HILLS EVATON,STEELPARK.
Description: Staff service means a public transport service by road provided by means of a vehicle owned by an
employer or a vehicle provided by a public transport operator in terms of a contract with the employer, when used
exclusively for the conveyance of the employer's employees;
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Time Tables: The schedules for this service are as follows:
Departure times:05:00AM,13:00PM,22:00PM
Return time:15:10PM,22:10PM,07:10AM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
5. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115621 2) BATLOUNG SUPPLIES AND SERVICES) 27 EISENHOWER STREET, VEREENIGING,
1 CC 2007/152797/23 SEDIBENG, 1939

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb132 (03 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Vereeniging (Vereeniging-Kopanong (GT421)) (Origin), Vaalpark (Sasolburg) (Destination) -
GPBRCSTAFFBATL(1205S272056Y10206781)The conveyance of Staff transport service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:ESKOM LETHABO POWER STATION
Origin: VAAL PARK,VAAL TOWNSHIP,SASOLBURG,VANDERBIJL PARK,VEERENIGING,THREE
RIVERS,SEBOKENG,REDAN,IRONSIDE,SONLANDPARK,BEVERLY HILLS EVATON,STEELPARK.
Description: Staff service means a public transport service by road provided by means of a vehicle owned by an
employer or a vehicle provided by a public transport operator in terms of a contract with the employer, when used
exclusively for the conveyance of the employer's employees;
Time Tables: The schedules for this service are as follows:
Departure times:05:00AM,13:00PM,22:00PM
Return time:15:10PM,22:10PM,07:10AM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
5. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115621 2) BATLOUNG SUPPLIES AND SERVICES) 27 EISENHOWER STREET, VEREENIGING,
3 CC 2007/152797/23 SEDIBENG, 1939

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb132 (03 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Vereeniging (Vereeniging-Kopanong (GT421)) (Origin), Vaalpark (Sasolburg) (Destination) -
GPBRCSTAFFBATL(1205S272056Y10206781)The conveyance of Staff transport service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
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Destination:ESKOM LETHABO POWER STATION
Origin: VAAL PARK,VAAL TOWNSHIP,SASOLBURG,VANDERBIJL PARK,VEERENIGING,THREE
RIVERS,SEBOKENG,REDAN,IRONSIDE,SONLANDPARK,BEVERLY HILLS EVATON,STEELPARK.
Description: Staff service means a public transport service by road provided by means of a vehicle owned by an
employer or a vehicle provided by a public transport operator in terms of a contract with the employer, when used
exclusively for the conveyance of the employer's employees;
Time Tables: The schedules for this service are as follows:
Departure times:05:00AM,13:00PM,22:00PM
Return time:15:10PM,22:10PM,07:10AM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
5. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115621 2) BATLOUNG SUPPLIES AND SERVICES) 27 EISENHOWER STREET, VEREENIGING,
5 CC 2007/152797/23 SEDIBENG, 1939

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb132 (03 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Vereeniging (Vereeniging-Kopanong (GT421)) (Origin), Vaalpark (Sasolburg) (Destination) -
GPBRCSTAFFBATL(1205S272056Y10206781)The conveyance of Staff transport service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination:ESKOM LETHABO POWER STATION
Origin: VAAL PARK,VAAL TOWNSHIP,SASOLBURG,VANDERBIJL PARK,VEERENIGING,THREE
RIVERS,SEBOKENG,REDAN,IRONSIDE,SONLANDPARK,BEVERLY HILLS EVATON,STEELPARK.
Description: Staff service means a public transport service by road provided by means of a vehicle owned by an
employer or a vehicle provided by a public transport operator in terms of a contract with the employer, when used
exclusively for the conveyance of the employer's employees;
Time Tables: The schedules for this service are as follows:
Departure times:05:00AM,13:00PM,22:00PM
Return time:15:10PM,22:10PM,07:10AM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
5. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115622 2) LIZZY AGNES SIBIYA 6912280492083 3) 3159 Sparkle stree, section k, mamelodi west, 0122
1

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb132 (03 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
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7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115622 2) KEEGAN ANNE LESSING 3) 60 byron road, lombardy east, jhb, 2090
9 8705090070083

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb132 (03 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
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event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115627 2) PHIENEAS LEKOBA MOKOENA 3) 21 tansti street, kwa thema, springs, 1575
1 8007315400082

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 12 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb132 (03 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Kwathema Ext (Springs) (Origin), Dersley (Springs) (Destination) - GPBRCEDUMPL(1205QB1203EE00206865)The
conveyance of Education service:
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: MORESTER LAERSKOOL-PRIMARY.
Origin: KWA -THEMA
Description: The Education service is specifically for the conveyance of learners, students, pre-school children, and
supervisors between places of residence (their) and Education, institutions.
Time Tables: The schedules for this service is as follows:
Departure times:06:00AM AND 7:25AM
Return times:14:00PM AND 15:30PM
Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity:
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Board on an annual basis, that is, one year from the date
of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. The operator is also allowed to transport individuals or groups of passengers (Learners and educators) to and from
their educational institution on unscheduled trips that are concerned exclusively with education-related activities.
5. The holder of this operating licence must have in their vehicle, at all times, a completed passenger list reflecting the
name, contact person, contact number and address of each passenger.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory
Entity approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

6
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1) AOGPGP0115604 2) DNH EXPRESS (PTY) LTD 3) 1797 flourspan avenue, clayville ext26, olifantsfontein,
5 2014/128317/07 1668

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Unscheduled service

7.1.1.1. Kempton Park Other (Lethabong (East Rand)) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCSHUORT10(1205LP12059J10206758)The conveyance: Shuttle service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: HOUGHTON,SOWETO,JOHANNESBURG CBD,MIDRAND,SANDTON,BRYANSTON,PARKTOWN.
Origin: OR TAMBO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.
Description: Shuttle service means a public passenger road transport service provided:
in the following limited area:

Time Tables: This is a unscheduled service.

Service conditions imposed by the Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity :
1.This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authorities where the operator operates.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
4. A predetermined tariff of SEE ATTACHED per route which is advertised at GAUTENG as approved by the Gauteng
Provincial Regulatory Entity will be charged.
5. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
6. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity
approval.
7. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115606 2) LAMOLA FLEET MANAGEMENT (PTY) 3) 161 pongala river, birch acres ext5, kempton park, 1681
1 LTD LAMOLA FLEET MANAGEMENT

(PTY) LTD 2013/224429/07
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
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4., The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115606 2) TIMOTY BHEKIE SHONGWE
2 7309155673088

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 4138 ext34, clayville, olifantsfontein, 1668

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115606 2) KAGISO LOUIS TLOU 7510115153083 3) 08 balngask flat, 144 banketsk hillbrow, jhb, 2001
8

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:

2
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Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115607 2) D M SIBIYA 8203120602083 3) 1078b vukani street, zone 1 diepkloof, soweto, 1864
2

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
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NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115607 2) MOLAHLEGE SELLO TJALE 3) P.O BOX 4294, HALFWAY HOUSE,
3 7006305418089 JOHANNESBURG, 1685

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115607 2) MOLAHLEGE SELLO TJALE 3) P.O BOX 4294, HALFWAY HOUSE,
6 7006305418089 JOHANNESBURG, 1685

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
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the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115607 2) CAIPHUS MZAMANI BALOYI
7 6507175671088

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 1029 fish street, kalfontein ext2, midrand, 1668

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115608 2) ERTOBUZZ 2014/129871/07 3) 17 casa grande, 17 sher avenue, lakefield, 1501
1

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service
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7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115608 2) ERTOBUZZ 2014/129871/07
2

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 17 casa grande, 17 sher avenue, lakefield, 1501

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
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specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115608 2) ERTOBUZZ 2014/129871/07
3

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 17 casa grande, 17 sher avenue, lakefield, 1501

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

1) AOGPGP0115608 2) ERTOBUZZ 2014/129871/07
4

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 17 casa grande, 17 sher avenue, lakefield, 1501

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: nmbjhb131 (02 Dec 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
GPBRCCHARTER(12059J12059J00204008)The conveyance : Charter type service.
National Route code:
Board route code:
Destination: To points with a common destination within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and back to points
within the province of Gauteng.
Origin: From points situated within the Province of Gauteng.
Description: Trips must be between points situated within the Province of Gauteng to points with a common destination
within the boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and transporting the same group back to the starting points within
the Province of Gauteng.
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Time Tables: Pre-arranged trips.
Service conditions imposed by the :
1. This operating license is subject to all relevant provisions of the National Land Transport Act 05 of 2009, the National
Land Transport Regulations of 2009, the Regulations of Gauteng Public Transport Regulatory Entity of 2011, National
Road Traffic Act 93 of 1996, Regulations in terms of the National Road Traffic Act, 1996 and all the by-laws relevant to
the local authority within the applicant's area of operation.
2. A valid certificate of fitness (COF) must be submitted to the Gauteng Provincial Regulatory Entity on an annual basis,
that is, one year from the date of issue.
3. The vehicle that was approved for the operations shall not be altered without the approval of the Gauteng Provincial
Regulatory Entity.
4. The distinguishing mark issued with the operating licence must be displayed on the vehicle at all times in the manner
prescribed.
5. This service is for the conveyance of groups of passengers on pre-arranged trips including special events with a
chauffer driven vehicle.
6. A "special event" means a cultural, marriage, funerals, religious, sporting (supporters or participants), recreational
event, or any entertainment, conference, exhibition or show, which is to occur or be held on a specific day or a number of
specific consecutive days at a predetermined venue or venues.
7. The vehicle must be marked in the prescribed manner.
8. In the case of a long distance service the holder must keep in the vehicle a complete passenger list as prescribed,
namely, name of passenger, contact person, contact number and address.
9. The authority and conditions contained herein may be reviewed at any time.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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ALIWAL NORTH
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X1001, Aliwal North, 9750; Mill Building, Ground Floor, No. 14 Queens Terrace Street,
Aliwal North, 9750.
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1) AOECULB101110 2) S P Ngonelo 5611145584081 3) MANXEBA JSS SCHOOL, PRIVATE BAG X1006,
HERSCHEL, 9762 HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.2. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.3. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.4. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Pearl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Barkly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) -ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

1) AOECULB101113 2) SIVUYILE NONJOLA 8210235824080 3) P.O. BOX 87, HERSCHEL, HERSCHEL, 9762
HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)
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7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Bark ly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Barkly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.3. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.4. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

7.1.1.6. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.7. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.8. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

1) AOECULB101126 2) K T Khoba 5402035720088 3) T 22 khwezi Naledi, Lady Frere, Lady Frere, 9755
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 65 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcudchar0004(3100K13100K100131364)The conveyence of persons
and their personal effects on pre-arranged trips from Sterkspruit to points within the boundaries of South Africa and return
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1) AOECULB100138 2) BAFANA MPHEQEKA 7105125625087 3) P.O BOX 120, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scheduled service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - ecbrcudbusr0053(3100K11100HM10198963)Persons and their personal
effects from Sterkspruit Bus rank join R726 to Zastron to R26,R709,R703,R708,R707 Senekal, R56,R723 Heilbron,R57,
Sasolburg pick up and drop off go on R82 turn right to Union street in Railway station in Vereeniging pick up and drop off
turn right to R82 to Johannesburg road turn left R59 Sybrand van Niekerk freeway, join N12 take M2 Francois
Oberholzer freeway off ramp, turn right to Refinery road turn left to Jack street join Park road to Germiston station bus
rank pick and drop off back to M2 Francois Oberholzer freeway, take Rissik street off ramp, turn left Wolmarans street ,
turn left to Harrison street,turn left to Leyds street to Johannesburg Park station pick up and drop off back to Wolmarans
street to join Smith street turn right to join M1 De Velliers Graaff Motorway to Pretoria join N1 Ben Schoeman freeway
join N14 to Kgosi Mampuru street, turn right to M11 Jeff Masemola street, turn right to Paul Kruger street, to Pretoria bus
terminal pick and drop off return to Jeff Masemola and use the same route back.

1) AOECULB100910 2) S W TSIU 5307065037081 3) PRIVATE BAG X5029, STERKSPRUIT,
STERKSPRUIT, 9762 HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

7.1.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.3. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Barkly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.4. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.5. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
1

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 125

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.6. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.7. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.8. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

1) AOECULB100912 2) MOSES BONGANI PHEZOLO 3) P.O.BOX 165, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
7503156232080 HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.2. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.3. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.4. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K16100IN10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join 8726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Bark ly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Bark ly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang

2

126 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

1) AOECULB100917 2) TEBOHO TITIPANA 8211245730085 3) PO BOX 123, THABA LESOBA, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7,1.1.2. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.3. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.4. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmittotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Bark ly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddie,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Bark ly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way
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1) AOECULB100925 2) NR Mhlengi 5709045731081 3) PRIVATE BAG X5005, Sterkspruit, Sterkspruit, 9762
HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.2. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.3. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.4. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Bark ly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Bark ly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Mac lear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, awagwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K16100IN10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

1) AOECULB101031 2) SP SOLWANDLE 8407015496085 3) P.O. BOX 13, PALMITFONTEIN, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
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6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.2. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.3. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.4. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via ldutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddie,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Barkly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

1) AOECULB101033 2) WILLIAM MOEKETSI MOAHLULI 3) PO BOX 563, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
7209145753083 HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K16100IN10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
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R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

7.1.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Mac lear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.3. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Bark ly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddie,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Bark ly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.4. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.5. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.6. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.7. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

1) AOECULB101034 2) PD MBOBO 8110105809080 3) P.O. BOX 15, HERSCHEL, HERSCHEL, 9756
HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.2. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return
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7.1.1.3. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.4. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Barkly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K16100IN10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

1) AOECULB101037 2) TMS MANGCIPU 6609175776089 3) P.O. BOX 120, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 19 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
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via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Bark ly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.3. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Mac lear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.4. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

7.1.1.5. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.6. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.7. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.8. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

1) AOECULB101042 2) MANDISI ARNOLD MALANGABI
8204175289081

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

3) PO BOX 45, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scheduled service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) -ecbrcudbusr0053(3100K11100HM10198963)Persons and their personal
effects from Sterkspruit Bus rank join R726 to Zastron to R26,R709,R703,R708,R707 Senekal, R56,R723 Heilbron,R57,
Sasolburg pick up and drop off go on R82 turn right to Union street in Railway station in Vereeniging pick up and drop off
turn right to R82 to Johannesburg road turn left R59 Sybrand van Niekerk freeway, join N12 take M2 Francois
Oberholzer freeway off ramp, turn right to Refinery road turn left to Jack street join Park road to Germiston station bus
rank pick and drop off back to M2 Francois Oberholzer freeway, take Rissik street off ramp, turn left Wolmarans street ,
turn left to Harrison street,turn left to Leyds street to Johannesburg Park station pick up and drop off back to Wolmarans
street to join Smith street turn right to join M1 De Velliers Graaff Motorway to Pretoria join N1 Ben Schoeman freeway
join N14 to Kgosi Mampuru street, turn right to M11 Jeff Masemola street, turn right to Paul Kruger street, to Pretoria bus
terminal pick and drop off return to Jeff Masemola and use the same route back.

1) AOECULB98962 2) ZOLILE ROBERT NJUMBUXA
7211075635082

4) not available New OL
6)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

3) P.O BOX 205, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762

5) 1 x 36 (Seating)
Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)
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7.1.1.) Scheduled service

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - ecbrcudbusr0053(3100K11100HM10198963)Persons and their personal
effects from Sterkspruit Bus rank join R726 to Zastron to R26,R709,R703,R708,R707 Senekal, R56,R723 Heilbron,R57,
Sasolburg pick up and drop off go on R82 turn right to Union street in Railway station in Vereeniging pick up and drop off
turn right to R82 to Johannesburg road turn left R59 Sybrand van Niekerk freeway, join N12 take M2 Francois
Oberholzer freeway off ramp, turn right to Refinery road turn left to Jack street join Park road to Germiston station bus
rank pick and drop off back to M2 Francois Oberholzer freeway, take Rissik street off ramp, turn left Wolmarans street ,
turn left to Harrison street,turn left to Leyds street to Johannesburg Park station pick up and drop off back to Wolmarans
street to join Smith street turn right to join M1 De Velliers Graaff Motorway to Pretoria join N1 Ben Schoeman freeway
join N14 to Kgosi Mampuru street, turn right to M11 Jeff Masemola street, turn right to Paul Kruger street, to Pretoria bus
terminal pick and drop off return to Jeff Masemola and use the same route back.

1) AOECULB98966 2) ZOLILE ROBERT NJUMBUXA
7211075635082

4) not available New OL

3) P.O BOX 205, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762

5) 1 x 36 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scheduled service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Pretoria (Destination) - ecbrcudbusr0053(3100K11100HM10198963)Persons and their personal
effects from Sterkspruit Bus rank join R726 to Zastron to R26,R709,R703,R708,R707 Senekal, R56,R723 Heilbron,R57,
Sasolburg pick up and drop off go on R82 turn right to Union street in Railway station in Vereeniging pick up and drop off
turn right to R82 to Johannesburg road turn left R59 Sybrand van Niekerk freeway, join N12 take M2 Francois
Oberholzer freeway off ramp, turn right to Refinery road turn left to Jack street join Park road to Germiston station bus
rank pick and drop off back to M2 Francois Oberholzer freeway, take Rissik street off ramp, turn left Wolmarans street ,
turn left to Harrison street,turn left to Leyds street to Johannesburg Park station pick up and drop off back to Wolmarans
street to join Smith street turn right to join M1 De Velliers Graaff Motorway to Pretoria join N1 Ben Schoeman freeway
join N14 to Kgosi Mampuru street, turn right to M11 Jeff Masemola street, turn right to Paul Kruger street, to Pretoria bus
terminal pick and drop off return to Jeff Masemola and use the same route back.
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1) AOECULB100105 2) ZOLILE ROBERT NJUMBUXA
7211075635082

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P.O BOX 205, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762

5) 1 x 27 (Seating)
Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcudchar0004(3100K13100K100131364)The conveyence of persons
and their personal effects on pre-arranged trips from Sterkspruit to points within the boundaries of South Africa and return

1) AOECULB100139 2) THUSO MALAELA 8208286143087 3) 3228 JOE QGABI, ALIWAL NORTH, ALIWAL NORTH,
9750

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Aliwal North (Origin), Aliwal North (Destination) - ecbrcudle119(31000D31000D00165650)Conveyance of learners and
educators and their personal effects from Vergenoeg location, via Dukathole location, via Area thirteen, via Hilton to
Aliwal - North(Pelomosa primary School,Egqili Secondary School, Alheit van der Mere primary school and Aliwal -
North Primary School and return via the same route and back as per attached contract/s.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Aliwal North (Origin), Aliwal North (Destination) - ecbrcudchar0001(31000D31000D00128165)The conveyence of
persons and their personal effect on pre-arranged trips from Aliwal North to points situated within the Republic of South
Africa and return with the same persons, subject to specified conditions.

1) AOECULB100140 2) NE KHOBENI 6301070983081 3) P.O. BOX 518, NDOFELA, ZASTRONI, 9950
HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.2. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.3. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.4. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
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West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddie,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Pearl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Barkly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

1) AOECULB100141 2) M MAGALAKANQA 4801115501089 3) PRIVATE BAG X5004, UMLAMLI VILLAGE,
STERKSPRUIT, 9762 HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join NB via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

7.1.1.2. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.3. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.4. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.5. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
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return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Bark ly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddie,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Pearl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Bark ly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Mac lear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join 8726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

1) AOECULB100145 2) EM MAOENG 6305070935082

4) LECCHLB12948 Transfer of OL
6)

3) P.O. BOX 120, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud095(3100K112059J10046983)Taxi passengers and their personnal effects from Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join R726
to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobehouse, Ladybrand, Clocolan,turn right towards Marquard via Senekall,
Alington, Petrus Styn,Heibron and Vereeniging returning on the same route

7.1.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Standerton (Destination) - ecbrcud096(3100K18100JS10046985)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 to SEcunda via zastron, wepenaar, hobhouse, ladybrand, Clocolan, Ficksburg, Fourieburg, Bethlehem, Warden
and Standon returning the same route

7.1.1.3. Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud099(3100K131004U10046986)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to East London without loading en-route via Aliwal North, join N6 towards Jamestown, Queenstown, King William's
town, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route.

7.1.1.4. Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban CBD (Durban Metro) (Destination) - ecbrcud100(3100K12206LS10046987)Fronn Sterkspruit
taxi rank join R392 turn left join R58 to Durban via Barkley East, Elliot, Ngcobo, join R61 towards Mthatha and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud101(3100K112059J10046988)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, turn
left join R709 towards Tweespruit, Verteerdevlei turn right and join N1 towards Ventersburg and Kroonstad, and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route both directions.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud097(3100K161001N10046990)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Rustenburg via Dewetsdorp, Bloemfontein join N1 and take off-ramp towards Brandford,
Theunissen, Welkom, Odendalsrus, Bothaville, Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp and Derby, and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Phillipi Station (Ngulube Road) (Destination) - ecbrcud098(3100K142000G10046991)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R392 to Capetown via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg, join N1 towards
Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort West, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland areas and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Mossel Bay Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud102(3100K14100EE10046992)From Sterkspruit taxi
rank join R392 to Mossebaai via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, Graafreinet, Aberdeen, Willowmore, Joubertina,
George, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.
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7.1.1.9. Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud103(3100K121004R10046993)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R726 to Zastron, join R26 to Wepenaar, Ladybrand, to Durban and return.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud104(3100K121004R10046994)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Lady Grey, join R58 to Elliot turn left join R56 to Mac lear join R56 to Tso lo, join N2 to Durban and return.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud105(3100K131004U10046995)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 turn left join R58 to Elliot, Ngcobo join R61 to Umthatha join N2 to Idutywa, Butterworth, East London and return

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud106(3100K13100NP10046996)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, join R390 to Cradock, join R32 to Peterson, join N2 to Port Elizabeth and
back

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud107(3100K13100NP10046997)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North join N6 to Queenstown join R67 to Grahamstown join N2 to Port Elizabeth and return.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Kimberley (Destination) - ecbrcud108(3100K191009M10046998)From Sterkspruit taxi rank, join
R726 to Zastron, Bloemfontein; join R64 or R48 to Kimberly and return.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud109(3100K13100K100046999)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane, Tele
Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left to Makhethang,
Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.1 Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.1 Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.1 Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.1 Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.2 Rietfontein AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud114(3202ZJ3100K100047946)From Reitfontein
Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa, Sterkspruit and return

1) AOECULB100262 2) MA THAKGUDI 9203155481089 3) P.O. BOX 120, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.2. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)Fronn Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.3. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.4. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
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Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Bark ly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via ldutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Bark ly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Mac lear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) -ecbrcud01122(3100K16100IN10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

1) AOECULB100268 2) MCPHESON SILUMKO MNYAMANA 3) 334 SONO STREET, MZAMOMHLE, BURGERSDORP,
6205055662083 9744 Burgersdorp Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Burgersdorp (Origin), Ladysmith/Emnambithi (Destination) - ecbrcud037(3100202100BF10046311)From authorized
Burgersdorp Rank, along R58, join R56 via Molteno to Elliot, along R396, turn-off via Cala Pass to Engcobo, along R61 to
Umtata, along N2 via Qumbu and Mount Frere, bypassing Kokstad, along R56 via Umzimkulu to Pietermaritzburg, along
N3, join N11 to authorized Lady Smith Rank and return.

7.1.1.2. Burgersdorp (Origin), Pietermaritzburg (PMB/Msunduzi) (Destination) - ecbrcud036(31002C22068T10046310)From
authorized Burgersdorp Rank, along R58, join R56 via Molteno to Elliot, along R396, turn-off via Cala Pass to Engcobo,
along R61 to Umtata, along N2 via Qumbu and Mount Frere, bypassing Kokstad, along R56 via Umzimkulu to authorized
Pietermaritzburg Rank and return.

7.1.1.3. Burgersdorp (Origin), Pietersburg (Destination) - ecbrcud033(31002C5100H410046307)From authorized Burgersdorp
Rank, along R58 to Aliwal North, along N6 via Smithfield, join the N1 and bypass Bloemfontein, along N1 via Kroonstad
to Johannesburg, along N1 via Pretoria and Potgietersrus to authorized Pietersburg Rank and return.

7.1.1.4. Burgersdorp (Origin), Aliwal North (Destination) - ecbrcud020(31002C31000D10046289)From authorized Burgersdorp
Rank, along R58 to authorized Aliwal North Rank and return.

7.1.1.5. Burgersdorp (Origin), Bethulie (Destination) - ecbrcud021(31002071001C10046290)From authorized Burgersdorp Rank,
along R58, join R391 to Bethulie and return.

7.1.1.6. Burgersdorp (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcud023(31002C3100HT10046292)From authorized Burgersdorp
Rank, along R58, join R56 via Molteno, along N6 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

7.1.1.7. Burgersdorp (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud024(31002C31004U10046293)From authorized Burgersdorp
Rank, along R58 to R56 via Molteno and Sterkstroom, join N6 via Queenstown to North East Expressway, Beacon Bay,
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along Fitzpatrick Road to authorized East London Rank and return.

7.1.1.8. Burgersdorp (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud025(31002C3100NP10046295)From authorized Burgersdorp
Rank, along R58, join R56, join N9 then N10 via Cradock and Paterson, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and
return.

1) AOECULB100269 2) BEN LUNGISA PERE 5909125954088 3) EKHUPHUMLENI CAFE, P.O. BOX 169, UGIE, 5470
Aliwal North Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Aliwal North (Origin), Aliwal North (Destination) -ecbrcud001(31000D31000D00046267)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank to Hilton, Dukathole, Radio Hot Springs and Abaview and return.

7.1.1.2. Aliwal North (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud002(31000D3100K110046268)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank, along R58, join R392 to authorized Sterkspruit Rank and return.

7.1.1.3. Aliwal North (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcud004(31000D3100HT10046271)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank, along N6 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

7.1.1.4. Aliwal North (Origin), Burgersdorp (Destination) - ecbrcud005(31000D31002C10046272)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank, along R58 to authorized Burgersdorp Rank and return.

7.1.1.5. Aliwal North (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud008(31000D12059J10046275)From authorized Aliwal North Rank, along N6 via Smithfield, join the N1 and
bypass Bloemfontein, along N1 via Kroonstad and the Kroonval Toll Gate to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

7.1.1.6. Aliwal North (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud00091(31000D6100IN10198597)From Aliwal North Taxi Rank
join R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Lady-Brand, turn left via Marquad, Senekal, Pietrust Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereniging, Germiston or turn left and join R709 via Tweedspruit, Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbylpark, Foschville, Carlletonville via Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp or join R726 via Dewetsdorp join N8 via Bloemfontein, via Kimberly or join N1
and take off-ramp via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, Odendaalsrus, Bothalville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney,
Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroon, Ventersdorp, Korster, Derby, to Rustenburg Mines and return back either way.

7.1.1.7. Aliwal North (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud00092(31000D4000WB10198600)From
Aliwal North taxi rank join R392 via Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg join N1 via Hanover, Richmont, Beautfortwest or
join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethulie or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London or join R6 via
Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterston or join R58 via Barkley East, Elliot, Engcobo join R61 via,
Mthatha join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle, Somer,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George or join R67 via Fort Beautfort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Willmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West or
via Lainsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi to Cape Town and return back either way.

7.1.1.8. Aliwal-North (Aliwal North) (Origin), Aliwal North (Destination) - ecbrcud00094(32044T31000D00198607)Fronn Area 13,
Dukathole, Hilton, Hongerbelt, Hot Sprins, Upper View, Joe Gqabi to Aliwal North Taxi Rank and return back

1) AOECULB100274 2) NOMVULO GRACE PERA 3) MAPLOTINI NA, P.O. BOX 162, UGIE, 5470 Aliwal
7603130766086 North Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Aliwal North (Origin), Aliwal North (Destination) - ecbrcud001(31000D31000D00046267)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank to Hilton, Dukathole, Radio Hot Springs and Abaview and return.

7.1.1.2. Aliwal North (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud002(31000D3100K110046268)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank, along R58, join R392 to authorized Sterkspruit Rank and return.

7.1.1.3. Aliwal North (Origin), Elliot (Destination) - ecbrcud003(31000D31005410046270)From authorized Aliwal North Rank,
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along R58 to Elliot Rank and return.

7.1.1.4. Aliwal North (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcud004(31000D3100HT10046271)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank, along N6 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

7.1.1.5. Aliwal North (Origin), Burgersdorp (Destination) - ecbrcud005(31000D31002C10046272)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank, along R58 to authorized Burgersdorp Rank and return.

7.1.1.6. Aliwal North (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcud007(31000D71001G10046274)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank via Jamestown to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

7.1.1.7. Aliwal North (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud008(31000D12059J10046275)From authorized Aliwal North Rank, along N6 via Smithfield, join the N1 and
bypass Bloemfontein, along N1 via Kroonstad and the Kroonval Toll Gate to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

7.1.1.8. Aliwal North (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud009(31000D21004R10046276)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank, along R58 via Barkley East to Elliot, along R56 to Maclear, join R396 to Tsolo, along N2 via Port Shepstone to
authorized Durban Rank and return.

7.1.1.9. Aliwal North (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud00091(31000D61001N10198597)From Aliwal North Taxi Rank
join R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Lady-Brand, turn left via Marquad, Senekal, Pietrust Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereniging, Germiston or turn left and join R709 via Tweedspruit, Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbylpark, Foschville, Carlletonville via Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp or join R726 via Dewetsdorp join N8 via Bloemfontein, via Kimberly or join N1
and take off-ramp via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, Odendaalsrus, Bothalville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney,
Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroon, Ventersdorp, Korster, Derby, to Rustenburg Mines and return back either way.

7.1.1.1 Aliwal North (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud00092(31000D4000WB10198600)From
Aliwal North taxi rank join R392 via Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg join N1 via Hanover, Richmont, Beautfortwest or
join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethulie or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London or join R6 via
Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterston or join R58 via Barkley East, Elliot, Engcobo join R61 via,
Mthatha join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle, Somer,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George or join R67 via Fort Beautfort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilimore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West or
via Lainsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi to Cape Town and return back either way.

7.1.1.1 Aliwal North (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Warwick Avenue) (Destination) - ecbrcud00093(31000D20019810198602)From
Aliwal North Taxi Rank join R392 via Lady-Grey join R58 via Elliot turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via
Qumba, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via Fourisburg, Harrismith join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pineton or join R56 via
Mount Fletcher, Matatiele, Kokstad join N2 to Durban and return back either way.

7.1.1.1 Aliwal-North (Aliwal North) (Origin), Aliwal North (Destination) - ecbrcud00094(32044T31000D00198607)From Area 13,
Dukathole, Hilton, Hongerbelt, Hot Sprins, Upper View, Joe Gqabi to Aliwal North Taxi Rank and return back

1) AOECULB100306 2) ME SKISAZANA 5305065528083 3) P 0 BOX 263, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 18 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.2. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)Fronn Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.3. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.4. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return
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7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Bark ly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddie,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Bark ly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Mac lear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

1) AOECULB100316 2) V Ndulula 7003075904083 3) PO Box 362, Sterkspruit, Eastern Cape, 9762
HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.2. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.3. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.4. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
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Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Miamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Bark ly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Pearl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Bark ly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Mac lear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

1) AOECULB98999 2) SEHLOHO JEREMIAH MOSALA 3) PRIVATE BAG X5036, STERKSPRUIT,
6506245729082 STERKSPRUIT, 9762 HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LECCHLB12249 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

7.1.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.3. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddie,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
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via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Bark ly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.4. Sterkspruit (Origin), Standerton (Destination) - ECBRCUD0118(3100K18100JS10192545)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank,
join R726 towards Ficksburg, Fourisburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Vrede, Standerton to Secunda and return the same route

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ECBRCUD0117(3100K14000WB10192459)From
Sterkspruit Taxi Rank, join R392 towards Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg, join N1 towards Hanover,
Richmond, Beautfort Eest, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Bond Areas OR join N1 towards Kraaifontein to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
ECBRCUD0115(3100K11001S010192454)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank, join R726 towards Zastron, Wepenaar,
Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging via
Germiston, OR turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join N1 towards
Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud095(3100K112059J10046983)Taxi passengers and their personnal effects from Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join R726
to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobehouse, Ladybrand, Clocolan,turn right towards Marquard via Senekall,
Alington, Petrus Styn,Heibron and Vereeniging returning on the same route

7.1.1.9. Sterkspruit (Origin), Standerton (Destination) - ecbrcud096(3100K18100JS10046985)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 to SEcunda via zastron, wepenaar, hobhouse, ladybrand, Clocolan, Ficksburg, Fourieburg, Bethlehem, Warden
and Standon returning the same route

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud099(3100K131004U10046986)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to East London without loading en-route via Aliwal North, join N6 towards Jamestown, Queenstown, King William's
town, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban CBD (Durban Metro) (Destination) - ecbrcud100(3100K12206LS10046987)From Sterkspruit
taxi rank join R392 turn left join R58 to Durban via Barkley East, Elliot, Ngcobo, join R61 towards Mthatha and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud101(3100K112059J10046988)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, turn
left join R709 towards Tweespruit, Verteerdevlei turn right and join N1 towards Ventersburg and Kroonstad, and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route both directions.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud097(3100K161001N10046990)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Rustenburg via Dewetsdorp, Bloemfontein join N1 and take off-ramp towards Brandford,
Theunissen, Welkom, Odendalsrus, Bothaville, Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp and Derby, and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Phillipi Station (Ngulube Road) (Destination) - ecbrcud098(3100K142000G10046991)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R392 to Capetown via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg, join N1 towards
Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort West, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland areas and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Mossel Bay Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud102(3100K14100EE10046992)From Sterkspruit taxi
rank join R392 to Mossebaai via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, Graafreinet, Aberdeen, Willowmore, Joubertina,
George, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud103(3100K121004R10046993)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R726 to Zastron, join R26 to Wepenaar, Ladybrand, to Durban and return.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud104(3100K121004R10046994)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
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R392 to Lady Grey, join R58 to Elliot turn left join R56 to Mac lear join R56 to Tsolo, join N2 to Durban and return.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud105(3100K131004U10046995)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 turn left join R58 to Elliot, Ngcobo join R61 to Umthatha join N2 to Idutywa, Butterworth, East London and return

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud106(3100K13100NP10046996)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, join R390 to Cradock, join R32 to Peterson, join N2 to Port Elizabeth and
back

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud107(3100K13100NP10046997)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North join N6 to Queenstown join R67 to Grahamstown join N2 to Port Elizabeth and return.

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Kimberley (Destination) - ecbrcud108(3100K191009M10046998)From Sterkspruit taxi rank, join
R726 to Zastron, Bloemfontein; join R64 or R48 to Kimberly and return.

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud109(3100K13100K100046999)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane, Tele
Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left to Makhethang,
Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.2 Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.2 Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.2 Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.2 Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.2 Rietfontein AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud114(3202ZJ3100K100047946)From Reitfontein
Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud0095(3100K16000YJ10193682)From
Sterkspruit Taxi Rank to Rustenburg join R726 via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard,
Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit,
Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kronstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys,
Vanderbjlpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton, Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via
Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein (off loading) via Kimberly (off loading) or join N1 and take off-ramp via Brandfort,
Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off loading), Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stillfontein,
Potchefstroon, ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to Rustenburg mines and return back either way.

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0099(3100K120018410193687)From Sterkspruit Taxi
Rank, join R392 via Lady Grey, join R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo,join N2 via Qumbu, Mount
Frere, Mount Ayliff OR join R726 via Fourisburg,Harrismith,join N3 via Escort, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown OR join R56,
via Mouth Fletcher,Matatiele, Kokstad, join N2 to Durban and return either way

7.1.1.3 Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0100(3100K14000WB10193688)From
Sterkspruit to Cape Town, join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover,
Richmond, Beaufort West or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethulie, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart,
Stutterheim, East London, or join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkley
East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61 via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King
William's Town, Peddie, Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenburgbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via
Fort Beaufort, Adelaide, Somerset East, Graaf-Reinet, Aberdeen, Willmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale,
Swellendam, Somerset West, or via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson,
Paarl, Stellenbosch, Belville, Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi to Cape Town and return either way

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban CBD (Durban Metro) (Destination) - ecbrcud100(3100K12206LS10046987)From Sterkspruit
taxi rank join R392 turn left join R58 to Durban via Barkley East, Elliot, Ngcobo, join R61 towards Mthatha and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route

7.2.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud099(3100K131004U10046986)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
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R392 to East London without loading en-route via Aliwal North, join N6 towards Jamestown, Queenstown, King William's
town, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route.

7.2.1.3. Sterkspruit (Origin), Standerton (Destination) - ecbrcud096(3100K18100JS10046985)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 to SEcunda via zastron, wepenaar, hobhouse, ladybrand, Clocolan, Ficksburg, Fourieburg, Bethlehem, Warden
and Standon returning the same route

7.2.1.4. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud095(3100K112059J10046983)Taxi passengers and their personnal effects from Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join R726
to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobehouse, Ladybrand, Clocolan,turn right towards Marquard via Senekall,
Alington, Petrus Styn,Heibron and Vereeniging returning on the same route

7.2.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud101(3100K112059J10046988)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, turn
left join R709 towards Tweespruit, Verteerdevlei turn right and join N1 towards Ventersburg and Kroonstad, and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route both directions.

7.2.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud097(3100K161001N10046990)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Rustenburg via Dewetsdorp, Bloemfontein join N1 and take off-ramp towards Brandford,
Theunissen, Welkom, Odendalsrus, Bothaville, Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp and Derby, and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.2.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Phillipi Station (Ngulube Road) (Destination) - ecbrcud098(3100K142000G10046991)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R392 to Capetown via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg, join N1 towards
Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort West, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland areas and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.2.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Mossel Bay Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud102(3100K14100EE10046992)From Sterkspruit taxi
rank join R392 to Mossebaai via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, Graafreinet, Aberdeen, Willowmore, Joubertina,
George, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.2.1.9. Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud103(3100K121004R10046993)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R726 to Zastron, join R26 to Wepenaar, Ladybrand, to Durban and return.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud104(3100K121004R10046994)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Lady Grey, join R58 to Elliot turn left join R56 to Maclear join R56 to Tsolo, join N2 to Durban and return.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud105(3100K131004U10046995)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 turn left join R58 to Elliot, Ngcobo join R61 to Umthatha join N2 to Idutywa, Butterworth, East London and return

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud106(3100K13100NP10046996)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, join R390 to Cradock, join R32 to Peterson, join N2 to Port Elizabeth and
back

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud107(3100K13100NP10046997)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North join N6 to Queenstown join R67 to Grahamstown join N2 to Port Elizabeth and return.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Kimberley (Destination) - ecbrcud108(3100K191009M10046998)From Sterkspruit taxi rank, join
R726 to Zastron, Bloemfontein; join R64 or R48 to Kimberly and return.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud109(3100K13100K100046999)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane, Tele
Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left to Makhethang,
Sterkspruit and return.

7.2.1.1 Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.2.1.1 Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.2.1.1 Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.2.1.1 Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.2.1.2 Rietfontein AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud114(3202ZJ3100K100047946)From Reitfontein
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Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa, Sterkspruit and return

1) AOECULB99249 2) MVUZO GUBUZA 6309185207080 3) 6 A Sauer Street, Aliwal North, Aliwal North, 9750 Aliwal
North Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Aliwal North (Origin), Burgersdorp (Destination) - ecbrcud005(31000D31002C10046272)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank, along R58 to authorized Burgersdorp Rank and return.

7.1.1.2. Aliwal North (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcud004(31000D3100HT10046271)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank, along N6 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

7.1.1.3. Aliwal North (Origin), Elliot (Destination) - ecbrcud003(31000D31005410046270)From authorized Aliwal North Rank,
along R58 to Elliot Rank and return.

7.1.1.4. Aliwal North (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud002(31000D3100K110046268)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank, along R58, join R392 to authorized Sterkspruit Rank and return.

7.1.1.5. Aliwal North (Origin), Aliwal North (Destination) - ecbrcud001(31000D31000D00046267)From authorized Aliwal North
Rank to Hilton, Dukathole, Radio Hot Springs and Abaview and return.

7.1.1.6. Aliwal-North (Aliwal North) (Origin), Aliwal North (Destination) - ecbrcud00094(32044T31000D00198607)From Area 13,
Dukathole, Hilton, Hongerbelt, Hot Sprins, Upper View, Joe Gqabi to Aliwal North Taxi Rank and return back

7.1.1.7. Aliwal North (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Warwick Avenue) (Destination) - ecbrcud00093(31000D20019810198602)From
Aliwal North Taxi Rank join R392 via Lady-Grey join R58 via Elliot turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via
Qumba, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via Fourisburg, Harrismith join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pineton or join R56 via
Mount Fletcher, Matatiele, Kokstad join N2 to Durban and return back either way.

7.1.1.8. Aliwal North (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud00092(31000D4000WB10198600)From
Aliwal North taxi rank join R392 via Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg join N1 via Hanover, Richmont, Beautfortwest or
join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethulie or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London or join R6 via
Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterston or join R58 via Barkley East, Elliot, Engcobo join R61 via,
Mthatha join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga join N2 via King William's Town, Peddie, Somer,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George or join R67 via Fort Beautfort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Willmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West or
via Lainsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi to Cape Town and return back either way.

7.1.1.9. Aliwal North (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud00091(31000D61001N10198597)From Aliwal North Taxi Rank
join R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Lady-Brand, turn left via Marquad, Senekal, Pietrust Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereniging, Germiston or turn left and join R709 via Tweedspruit, Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbylpark, Foschville, Carlletonville via Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp or join 8726 via Dewetsdorp join N8 via Bloemfontein, via Kimberly or join N1
and take off-ramp via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, Odendaalsrus, Bothalville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney,
Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroon, Ventersdorp, Korster, Derby, to Rustenburg Mines and return back either way.

1) AOECULB99482 2) Herbert Mzwandile Majodina 3) P.O BOX 178, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
5106225133081 HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LECULB20571 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud0095(3100K16000YJ10193682)From
Sterkspruit Taxi Rank to Rustenburg join R726 via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard,
Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit,
Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kronstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys,
Vanderbjlpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton, Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via
Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein (off loading) via Kimberly (off loading) or join N1 and take off-ramp via Brandfort,
Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off loading), Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stillfontein,
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Potchefstroon, ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to Rustenburg mines and return back either way.

7.1.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0099(3100K120018410193687)From Sterkspruit Taxi
Rank, join 8392 via Lady Grey, join R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Mac lear, Tsolo,join N2 via Qumbu, Mount
Frere, Mount Ay liff OR join R726 via Fourisburg,Harrismith,join N3 via Escort, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown OR join R56,
via Mouth Fletcher,Matatiele, Kokstad, join N2 to Durban and return either way

7.1.1.3. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0100(3100K14000WB10193688)From
Sterkspruit to Cape Town, join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover,
Richmond, Beaufort West or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethulie, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart,
Stutterheim, East London, or join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkley
East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61 via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King
William's Town, Peddie, Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenburgbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via
Fort Beaufort, Adelaide, Somerset East, Graaf-Reinet, Aberdeen, Willmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale,
Swellendam, Somerset West, or via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson,
Paarl, Stellenbosch, Belville, Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi to Cape Town and return either way

7.1.1.4. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Barkly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Standerton (Destination) - ECBRCUD0118(3100K18100JS10192545)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank,
join R726 towards Ficksburg, Fourisburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Vrede, Standerton to Secunda and return the same route

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ECBRCUD0117(3100K14000WB10192459)From
Sterkspruit Taxi Rank, join R392 towards Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg, join N1 towards Hanover,
Richmond, Beautfort Eest, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Bond Areas OR join N1 towards Kraaifontein to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.9. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
ECBRCUD0115(3100K11001S010192454)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank, join R726 towards Zastron, Wepenaar,
Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging via
Germiston, OR turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join N1 towards
Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad to Johannesburg and return either way.
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7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud095(3100K112059J10046983)Taxi passengers and their personnal effects from Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join R726
to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobehouse, Ladybrand, Clocolan,turn right towards Marquard via Senekall,
Alington, Petrus Styn,Heibron and Vereeniging returning on the same route

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Standerton (Destination) - ecbrcud096(3100K18100JS10046985)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 to SEcunda via zastron, wepenaar, hobhouse, ladybrand, Clocolan, Ficksburg, Fourieburg, Bethlehem, Warden
and Standon returning the same route

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud099(3100K131004U10046986)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to East London without loading en-route via Aliwal North, join N6 towards Jamestown, Queenstown, King William's
town, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban CBD (Durban Metro) (Destination) - ecbrcud100(3100K12206LS10046987)From Sterkspruit
taxi rank join R392 turn left join R58 to Durban via Barkley East, Elliot, Ngcobo, join R61 towards Mthatha and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud101(3100K112059J10046988)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, turn
left join R709 towards Tweespruit, Verteerdevlei turn right and join N1 towards Ventersburg and Kroonstad, and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route both directions.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud097(3100K161001N10046990)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Rustenburg via Dewetsdorp, Bloemfontein join N1 and take off-ramp towards Brandford,
Theunissen, Welkom, Odendalsrus, Bothaville, Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp and Derby, and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Phillipi Station (Ngulube Road) (Destination) - ecbrcud098(3100K142000G10046991)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R392 to Capetown via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg, join N1 towards
Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort West, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland areas and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Mossel Bay Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud102(3100K14100EE10046992)From Sterkspruit taxi
rank join R392 to Mossebaai via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, Graafreinet, Aberdeen, Willowmore, Joubertina,
George, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud103(3100K121004R10046993)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R726 to Zastron, join R26 to Wepenaar, Ladybrand, to Durban and return.

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud104(3100K121004R10046994)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Lady Grey, join R58 to Elliot turn left join R56 to Maclear join R56 to Tsolo, join N2 to Durban and return.

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud105(3100K131004U10046995)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 turn left join R58 to Elliot, Ngcobo join R61 to Umthatha join N2 to Idutywa, Butterworth, East London and return

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud106(3100K13100NP10046996)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, join R390 to Cradock, join R32 to Peterson, join N2 to Port Elizabeth and
back

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud107(3100K13100NP10046997)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North join N6 to Queenstown join R67 to Grahamstown join N2 to Port Elizabeth and return.

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Kimberley (Destination) - ecbrcud108(3100K191009M10046998)From Sterkspruit taxi rank, join
R726 to Zastron, Bloemfontein; join R64 or R48 to Kimberly and return.

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud109(3100K13100K100046999)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane, Tele
Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left to Makhethang,
Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.2 Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.2 Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.2 Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
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Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.2 Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.3 Rietfontein AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud114(3202ZJ3100K100047946)From Reitfontein
Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa, Sterkspruit and return

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Rietfontein AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud114(3202ZJ3100K100047946)From Reitfontein
Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa, Sterkspruit and return

7.2.1.2. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.2.1.3. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.2.1.4. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.2.1.5. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.2.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud109(3100K13100K100046999)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane, Tele
Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left to Makhethang,
Sterkspruit and return.

7.2.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Kimberley (Destination) - ecbrcud108(3100K191009M10046998)From Sterkspruit taxi rank, join
R726 to Zastron, Bloemfontein; join R64 or R48 to Kimberly and return.

7.2.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud107(3100K13100NP10046997)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North join N6 to Queenstown join R67 to Grahamstown join N2 to Port Elizabeth and return.

7.2.1.9. Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud106(3100K13100NP10046996)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, join R390 to Cradock, join R32 to Peterson, join N2 to Port Elizabeth and
back

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud105(3100K131004U10046995)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 turn left join R58 to Elliot, Ngcobo join R61 to Umthatha join N2 to Idutywa, Butterworth, East London and return

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud104(3100K121004R10046994)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Lady Grey, join R58 to Elliot turn left join R56 to Maclear join R56 to Tsolo, join N2 to Durban and return.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud103(3100K121004R10046993)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R726 to Zastron, join R26 to Wepenaar, Ladybrand, to Durban and return.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Mossel Bay Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud102(3100K14100EE10046992)From Sterkspruit taxi
rank join R392 to Mossebaai via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, Graafreinet, Aberdeen, Willowmore, Joubertina,
George, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Phillipi Station (Ngulube Road) (Destination) - ecbrcud098(3100K142000G10046991)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R392 to Capetown via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg, join N1 towards
Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort West, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland areas and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud097(3100K161001N10046990)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Rustenburg via Dewetsdorp, Bloemfontein join N1 and take off-ramp towards Brandford,
Theunissen, Welkom, Odendalsrus, Bothaville, Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp and Derby, and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud101(3100K112059J10046988)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, turn
left join R709 towards Tweespruit, Verteerdevlei turn right and join N1 towards Ventersburg and Kroonstad, and returning
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the same route off-loading but without loading en-route both directions.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban CBD (Durban Metro) (Destination) - ecbrcud100(3100K12206LS10046987)From Sterkspruit
taxi rank join R392 turn left join R58 to Durban via Barkley East, Elliot, Ngcobo, join R61 towards Mthatha and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud099(3100K131004U10046986)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to East London without loading en-route via Aliwal North, join N6 towards Jamestown, Queenstown, King William's
town, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Standerton (Destination) - ecbrcud096(3100K18100JS10046985)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 to SEcunda via zastron, wepenaar, hobhouse, ladybrand, Clocolan, Ficksburg, Fourieburg, Bethlehem, Warden
and Standon returning the same route

7.2.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud095(3100K112059J10046983)Taxi passengers and their personnal effects from Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join R726
to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobehouse, Ladybrand, Clocolan,turn right towards Marquard via Senekall,
Alington, Petrus Styn,Heibron and Vereeniging returning on the same route

1) AOECULB99484 2) Herbert Mzwandile Majodina 3) P.O BOX 178, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
5106225133081 HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

7.1.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Mac lear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.3. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.4. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.5. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.6. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000W1310201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Bark ly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Pearl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Bark ly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
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(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Miami', Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

1) AOECULB99486 2) DAMANE TRANSPORT CC
2004053847/23

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P.O BOX 299, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7,1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcudchar0004(3100K13100K100131364)The conveyence of persons
and their personal effects on pre-arranged trips from Sterkspruit to points within the boundaries of South Africa and return

1) AOECULB99487 2) LONWABO CHRISTIAN TSHANGELA 3) P.O. BOX 544, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
8010085886084 HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 18 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Mac lear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.3. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Barkly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.4. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
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to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.5. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.6. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.7. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud0095(3100K16000YJ10193682)From
Sterkspruit Taxi Rank to Rustenburg join R726 via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard,
Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit,
Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kronstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys,
Vanderbjlpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton, Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join 8726 via
Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein (off loading) via Kimberly (off loading) or join N1 and take off-ramp via Brandfort,
Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off loading), Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stillfontein,
Potchefstroon, ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to Rustenburg mines and return back either way.

1) AOECULB99559 2) VUYISILE SYDNEY DINGILIZWE 3) PO BOX 540, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT, 9762
6305056153080 HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LECULB21148 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud095(3100K112059J10046983)Taxi passengers and their personnel effects from Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join R726
to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobehouse, Ladybrand, Clocolan,turn right towards Marquard via Senekall,
Alington, Petrus Styn,Heibron and Vereeniging returning on the same route

7.1.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Standerton (Destination) - ecbrcud096(3100K18100JS10046985)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 to SEcunda via zastron, wepenaar, hobhouse, ladybrand, Clocolan, Ficksburg, Fourieburg, Bethlehem, Warden
and Standon returning the same route

7.1.1.3. Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud099(3100K131004U10046986)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to East London without loading en-route via Aliwal North, join N6 towards Jamestown, Queenstown, King William's
town, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route.

7.1.1.4. Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban CBD (Durban Metro) (Destination) - ecbrcud100(3100K12206LS10046987)From Sterkspruit
taxi rank join R392 turn left join R58 to Durban via Barkley East, Elliot, Ngcobo, join R61 towards Mthatha and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route

7.1.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud101(3100K112059J10046988)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, turn
left join R709 towards Tweespruit, Verteerdevlei turn right and join N1 towards Ventersburg and Kroonstad, and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route both directions.

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud097(3100K161001N10046990)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Rustenburg via Dewetsdorp, Bloemfontein join N1 and take off-ramp towards Brandford,
Theunissen, Welkom, Odendalsrus, Bothaville, Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp and Derby, and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Phillipi Station (Ngulube Road) (Destination) - ecbrcud098(3100K142000G10046991)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R392 to Capetown via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg, join N1 towards
Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort West, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland areas and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Mossel Bay Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud102(3100K14100EE10046992)From Sterkspruit taxi
rank join R392 to Mossebaai via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, Graafreinet, Aberdeen, Willowmore, Joubertina,
George, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.1.1.9. Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud103(3100K121004R10046993)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join

19

152 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



R726 to Zastron, join R26 to Wepenaar, Ladybrand, to Durban and return.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud104(3100K121004R10046994)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Lady Grey, join R58 to Elliot turn left join R56 to Mac lear join R56 to Tsolo, join N2 to Durban and return.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud105(3100K131004U10046995)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 turn left join R58 to Elliot, Ngcobo join R61 to Umthatha join N2 to Idutywa, Butterworth, East London and return

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud106(3100K13100NP10046996)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, join R390 to Cradock, join R32 to Peterson, join N2 to Port Elizabeth and
back

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud107(3100K13100NP10046997)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North join N6 to Queenstown join R67 to Grahamstown join N2 to Port Elizabeth and return.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Kimberley (Destination) - ecbrcud108(3100K191009M10046998)From Sterkspruit taxi rank, join
R726 to Zastron, Bloemfontein; join R64 or R48 to Kimberly and return.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud109(3100K13100K100046999)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane, Tele
Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left to Makhethang,
Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.1 Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
ECBRCUD0115(3100K11001S010192454)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank, join R726 towards Zastron, Wepenaar,
Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging via
Germiston, OR turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join N1 towards
Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ECBRCUD0117(3100K14000WB10192459)From
Sterkspruit Taxi Rank, join R392 towards Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg, join N1 towards Hanover,
Richmond, Beautfort Eest, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Bond Areas OR join N1 towards Kraaifontein to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Standerton (Destination) - ECBRCUD0118(3100K18100JS10192545)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank,
join R726 towards Ficksburg, Fourisburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Vrede, Standerton to Secunda and return the same route

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud0095(3100K16000YJ10193682)From
Sterkspruit Taxi Rank to Rustenburg join R726 via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard,
Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit,
Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kronstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys,
Vanderbjlpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton, Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via
Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein (off loading) via Kimberly (off loading) or join N1 and take off-ramp via Brandfort,
Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off loading), Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stillfontein,
Potchefstroon, ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to Rustenburg mines and return back either way.

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0099(3100K120018410193687)From Sterkspruit Taxi
Rank, join R392 via Lady Grey, join R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo,join N2 via Qumbu, Mount
Frere, Mount Ayliff OR join R726 via Fourisburg,Harrismith,join N3 via Escort, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown OR join R56,
via Mouth Fletcher,Matatiele, Kokstad, join N2 to Durban and return either way

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0100(3100K14000WB10193688)From
Sterkspruit to Cape Town, join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover,
Richmond, Beaufort West or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethulie, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart,
Stutterheim, East London, or join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkley
East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61 via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King
William's Town, Peddie, Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenburgbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via
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Fort Beaufort, Adelaide, Somerset East, Graaf-Reinet, Aberdeen, Willmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale,
Swellendam, Somerset West, or via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson,
Paarl, Stellenbosch, Belville, Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi to Cape Town and return either way

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0120(3100K14000WB10201485)From
Sterkspruit join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort
West, or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethuli, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart, Stutterheim, East London, or
join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkly East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61
via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King William's Town, Peddle,
Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Somerset East, Graaff-Reinet, Aberdeen, Wilmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale, Swellendam, Somerset West, or
via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi or join R31 via Barkly West, Danieskuil, Postmasburg, join N14 towards Upington,
(off-loading), or join N12 towards Hopetown, Britstown, De Aar, join N10 towards Kakamas, Pofadder, Springbok, join N7
towards Garies, Klawer, Vredendal, Clanwilliam, Citrusdal, Calvinia, Southland, Williston, Carnavon to Cape Town and
return either way.

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)From Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.1.1.2 Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcud01122(3100K161001N10201487)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron,
Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join
N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Parys, Vanderbeilpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton,
Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein, (off loading), via
Kimberly, (off loading), or join N1 and off-ramp and via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off-loading),
Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stilfontein, Potchefstroom, Ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to
Rustenburg mines, Ziniaville, Northern and return back either way

7.1.1.2 Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.2 Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.2 Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.3 Rietfontein AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud114(3202ZJ3100K100047946)From Reitfontein
Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa, Sterkspruit and return

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud095(3100K112059J10046983)Taxi passengers and their personnal effects from Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join R726
to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobehouse, Ladybrand, Clocolan,turn right towards Marquard via Senekall,
Alington, Petrus Styn,Heibron and Vereeniging returning on the same route

7.2.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Standerton (Destination) - ecbrcud096(3100K18100JS10046985)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 to SEcunda via zastron, wepenaar, hobhouse, ladybrand, Clocolan, Ficksburg, Fourieburg, Bethlehem, Warden
and Standon returning the same route

7.2.1.3. Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud099(3100K131004U10046986)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to East London without loading en-route via Aliwal North, join N6 towards Jamestown, Queenstown, King William's
town, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route.

7.2.1.4. Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban CBD (Durban Metro) (Destination) - ecbrcud100(3100K12206LS10046987)From Sterkspruit
taxi rank join R392 turn left join R58 to Durban via Barkley East, Elliot, Ngcobo, join R61 towards Mthatha and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route
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7.2.1.5. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcud101(3100K112059J10046988)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Johannesburg via Zastron, Wepenaar, turn
left join R709 towards Tweespruit, Verteerdevlei turn right and join N1 towards Ventersburg and Kroonstad, and returning
the same route off-loading but without loading en-route both directions.

7.2.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud097(3100K161001N10046990)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R726 to Rustenburg via Dewetsdorp, Bloemfontein join N1 and take off-ramp towards Brandford,
Theunissen, Welkom, Odendalsrus, Bothaville, Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp and Derby, and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.2.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Phillipi Station (Ngulube Road) (Destination) - ecbrcud098(3100K142000G10046991)From
Sterkspruit taxi rank join R392 to Capetown via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesburg, join N1 towards
Hanover, Richmond, Beaufort West, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland areas and returning the same route
off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.2.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Mossel Bay Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud102(3100K14100EE10046992)From Sterkspruit taxi
rank join R392 to Mossebaai via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, Graafreinet, Aberdeen, Willowmore, Joubertina,
George, and return the same route off-loading but without loading en-route to both directions.

7.2.1.9. Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud103(3100K121004R10046993)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R726 to Zastron, join R26 to Wepenaar, Ladybrand, to Durban and return.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcud104(3100K121004R10046994)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Lady Grey, join R58 to Elliot turn left join R56 to Maclear join R56 to Tsolo, join N2 to Durban and return.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcud105(3100K131004U10046995)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 turn left join R58 to Elliot, Ngcobo join R61 to Umthatha join N2 to Idutywa, Butterworth, East London and return

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud106(3100K13100NP10046996)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Steynsburg, join R390 to Cradock, join R32 to Peterson, join N2 to Port Elizabeth and
back

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcud107(3100K13100NP10046997)From Sterkspruit taxi rank join
R392 to Aliwal North join N6 to Queenstown join R67 to Grahamstown join N2 to Port Elizabeth and return.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Kimberley (Destination) - ecbrcud108(3100K191009M10046998)From Sterkspruit taxi rank, join
R726 to Zastron, Bloemfontein; join R64 or R48 to Kimberly and return.

7.2.1.1 Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud109(3100K13100K100046999)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane, Tele
Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left to Makhethang,
Sterkspruit and return.

7.2.1.1 Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.2.1.1 Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.2.1.1 Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.2.1.1 Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.2.1.2 Rietfontein AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud114(3202ZJ3100K100047946)From Reitfontein
Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa, Sterkspruit and return

1) AOECULB99649 2) N MVELASE 5203165765087

4) LECULB63855
6)

Amendment of Route

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) JOZANASHOEK, STERKSPRUIT, STERKSPRUIT,
9762 HERSCHEL UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: ukgn-new3/14 (25 Oct 2014)
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7.1.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcud0099(3100K120018410193687)From Sterkspruit Taxi
Rank, join R392 via Lady Grey, join R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Maclear, Tsolo,join N2 via Qumbu, Mount
Frere, Mount Ayliff OR join R726 via Fourisburg,Harrismith,join N3 via Escort, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown OR join R56,
via Mouth Fletcher,Matatiele, Kokstad, join N2 to Durban and return either way

7.1.1.2. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.1.1.3. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.4. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.1.1.5. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

7.1.1.6. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.1.1.7. Sterkspruit (Origin), Standerton (Destination) - ecbrcud096(3100K18100JS10046985)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank join
R726 to SEcunda via zastron, wepenaar, hobhouse, ladybrand, Clocolan, Ficksburg, Fourieburg, Bethlehem, Warden
and Standon returning the same route

7.1.1.8. Sterkspruit (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcud0121(3100K11000Z310201486)Fronn Sterkspruit
Taxi Rank join R726 towards Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington,
Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, via Germiston, or turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior,
Verkeerdevlei, turn right and join N1 towards Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad, Johannesburg, or join R726 towards
Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Warden, Standerton, Secunda, join N17 via Springs or join R392 via Lady Grey, join
R58 via Elliot, turn left and join R56 via Mac lear, Tsolo, join N2 via Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff or join R726 via
Kerstell, Qwaqwa, Harrismith, join N3 via Escourt, Pietermaritzburg, Pinetown, or join R56 via Mount Fletcher, Matatiele,
Kokstad join N2 via Durban and join N3 to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Sterkspruit (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcud0100(3100K14000WB10193688)From
Sterkspruit to Cape Town, join R392 via Aliwal North, Burgersdorp, Venterstad, Colesberg, join N1 via Hanover,
Richmond, Beaufort West or join R726 via Rouxville, Smithfield, Bethulie, or join N6 via Queenstown, Cathcart,
Stutterheim, East London, or join R61 via Tarkastad, Steynsburg, Cradock, Cookhouse, Peterson, or join R58 via Barkley
East, Elliot, Engcobo, join R61 via Mthatha, join N2 via Idutywa, Butterworth, join R63 via Komga, join N2 via King
William's Town, Peddie, Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenburgbay, Knysna, George, or join R67 via
Fort Beaufort, Adelaide, Somerset East, Graaf-Reinet, Aberdeen, Willmore, Jourbetina, Mosselbay, Riversdale,
Swellendam, Somerset West, or via Laingsburg, Worcester, Wellington, Ceres, Boland Areas, Kraaifontein, Robertson,
Paarl, Stellenbosch, Belville, Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi to Cape Town and return either way

7.2.1.2. Sterkspruit (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) - ecbrcud0095(3100K16000YJ10193682)From
Sterkspruit Taxi Rank to Rustenburg join R726 via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left via Marquard,
Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging, Germiston, or turn left and join R709 via Tweespruit,
Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join N1 via Winburg, Ventersburg, Kronstad, Koppies, Vredefort, Paws,
Vanderbjlpark, Foschville, Carletonville, Evaton, Nigel, Springs, Johannesburg, Krugersdorp, or join R726 via
Dewetsdorp, join N8 via Bloemfontein (off loading) via Kimberly (off loading) or join N1 and take off-ramp via Brandfort,
Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, (off loading), Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Wolmaranstad, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Stillfontein,
Potchefstroon, ventersdorp, Koster, Derby to Rustenburg mines and return back either way.

7.2.1.3. Sterkspruit (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ECBRCUD0116(3100K13100K100192458)From Musong, Qhoboshiyane,
Tele Bridge, Hohobeng, Palmitfotein, Qhimirha, Rooiwal, St Terressa, Mbohili, Thabalisuba, turn left towards Makhethang
OR from Nomlengana towards Dangershoed, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza, Boemplaas, turn left towards Pelandaba,
Blinkana, turn back towards Majuba, Tyinindini, turn left towards Mfici, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, OR from Jozana towards
Bensovale, Tienbank OR from Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left towards Coville,
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Hercshel, turn right towards Lady Grey, Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit OR towards Ntsimekweni,
Manxeba, Silindeni, OR from Reitfontein Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit via Voyizana, Ngquba, Lepotsa to Sterkspruit and
return either way.

7.2.1.4. Sterkspruit (Origin), JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
ECBRCUD0115(3100K11001S010192454)From Sterkspruit Taxi Rank, join R726 towards Zastron, Wepenaar,
Hobhouse, Ladybrand, turn left towards Marquard, Senekal, Arlington, Petrus Styn, Heilbron, Sasolburg, Vereeniging via
Germiston, OR turn left and join R709 towards Tweespruit, Excelsior, Verkeedevlei, turn right and join N1 towards
Winburg, Ventersburg, Kroonstad to Johannesburg and return either way.

7.2.1.5. Mdlokovana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Bamboespruit (Senqu Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcud112(320AKT320AKU00047943)From Mdlokovana, Nkopane, Tabakoloi, Zava, Naledi, Mbonisweni, turn left to
Coville, Hercshel, turn right to Lady Grey, back to Herschel Smith, Bluegums, May, Bamboespruit abd return.

7.2.1.6. Jozana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud111(320AKS3100K100047942)From Jozana to
Bensovale, Tienbank, Sterkspruit and return

7.2.1.7. Nomlengana (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) -ecbrcud110(320AKR3100K100047941)From Nomlengana
to Dangershoek, Mabele, Makumsha, Bebeza Boemplaas, turn left to Pelandaba, Blinkana, then back to Majuba
Tyinindini, turn left to Mfici back to Majuba, Mlamli, Kroomspruit, Sterkspruit and return.

7.2.1.8. Herschel AA (Senqu Rural) (Origin), Sterkspruit (Destination) - ecbrcud113(32045C3100K100047945)From Herschel to
Ntsimekweni, Manxeba, Silindeni, Sterkspruit and return

24

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 157

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



EAST LONDON OOS-LONDEN
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X9009, East London, 5200, and the respective applicant.
Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X9009,

Oos-Londen, 5200, en die betrokke applikant.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's office.
Voile besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek le ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se

kantoor.
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1) AOECALB100133 2) MKHANZANA INVESTMENTS
Z070128790013

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 4 Lobelia Place, Sunnyridge, East London, 5201

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: Other 241014 (24 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. East London (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcadchar0005(31004U31004U00125825)The conveyence of
persons and their personal effect on pre-arranged trips from East London to points situated within the Republic of South
Africa and return with the same persons, subject to specified conditions.

1) AOECALB100686 2) LEONARD SITHEMBELE PEZISA
6306156133089

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P.O. Box 84, NQAMAKWE, 4990

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: Other 241014 (24 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Nqamakwe AA (Mnquma Rural) (Origin), Nqamakwe AA (Mnquma Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcadchar0220(32020K32020K00154528)Organised Party and their personal effect from Nqamakwe to any point
within the Republic of South Africa and return with the same passengers, subject to specified conditions.

1) AOECALB100766 2) Vuyani Christian Mshiywa 5603135811087 1700 NU 17, MDANTSANE, 5219
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Other 241014 (24 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcadchar0014(32041W32041W00126464)The conveyence of persons and their personal effect on pre-arranged trips
from Mdantsane to points situated within the Republic of South Africa and return with the same persons, subject to
specified conditions.

1) AOECALB100857 2) MKHANZANA INVESTMENTS 3) 4 Lobelia Place, Sunnyridge, East London, 5201
Z070128790013

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: Other 241014 (24 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. East London (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcadchar0005(31004U31004U00125825)The conveyence of
persons and their personal effect on pre-arranged trips from East London to points situated within the Republic of South
Africa and return with the same persons, subject to specified conditions.

1) AOECALB100861 2) MKHANZANA INVESTMENTS 3) 4 Lobelia Place, Sunnyridge, East London, 5201
Z070128790013

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Other 241014 (24 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - The conveyence of Tourists and their personal effects on pre-arranged trips from Buffalo City to
points of interest to the Tourist situated within the Eastern Cape and return with the same persons, subject to specified
conditions. - ecbrcadtour0005(ECecbrcadtour0136533)The conveyence of Tourists and their personal effects on
pre-arranged trips from Buffalo City to points of interest to the Tourist situated within the Eastern Cape and return with the
same persons, subject to specified conditions.

1
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1) AOECALB100958 2) MPHUMZI MATAKANE 60090559770813) P.O. Box 268, ALICE, 5700
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 26 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Other 291014 (29 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scheduled service

7.1.1.1. Alice (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcadbus0012(31000B12059J10128515)Persons and their personal effects on a particular bus route from Alice via
Fort Beaufort along R67 to Queenstown, from Queenstown go along N6 to Bloemfontein, at Bloemfontein turn onto N1,
follow N1 to Johannesburg Park Station and return along the same route.

7.1.1.2. Alice (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcadbus0013(31000B21004R10128516)Persons and their personal
effects on a particular bus route from Alice go along R63 to King William;s Town and Komga. At Komga turn left onto N2,
follow N2 through Umtata, Port Shepstone, to Durban Station and return along the same route.

7.1.1.3. Alice (Alice) (Origin), Philippi (City of Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcadbus0084(3203S54209J210154740)Persons and
their personal effects on a particular bus route from Alice, along R63 through Fort Beaufort, Adelaide, Bedford, Somerset
East, Graaff Reinet, then turn left onto the N9 to Aberdeen. At Aberdeen continue onto the R61 to Baufort West then
proceed along the N1 to Paarl and proceed to the R300 freeway and continue to the Joe Gqabi Interchange in Stock
Road, Phillippi. Return along the same route in the opposite direction.

1) AOECALB101013 2) HUMAN MKITI 5104145595083 3) P.O. Box 28119, WILLOWVALE, 5040
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Other 291014 (29 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scheduled service

7.1.1.1. Willowvale AA (Willowvale) (Origin), Philippi (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcadbus0125(3203XT4209J210207010)Persons and their personal effects on a particular bus route from Willowvale
Bus Rank, along the R408 to Dutywa Bus Rank; along the N2 to Butterworth Bus Rank, continue along N2 to Komga,
join R63 to King Williams Town Bus Rank; along R63 via Alice, Fort Beaufort, Adelaide, Bedford, Cookhouse, Somerset
East and Pearston; join R75 to Graaff-Reinet; along N9 to Aberdeen; along R61 to Beaufort West; along N1 via
Laingsburg towards Paarl, join R300 to Stock Road to Joe Gqabi Bus Rank. Return along the same route in the opposite
direction.

1) AOECALB101062 2) LGVN CONSTRUCTION &SUPP CC 3) 9 Duncan Road, Vincent, EAST LONDON, 5247
Z080718990014

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 8 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Other 291014 (29 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. East London (Origin), East London (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcadstaff0029(31004U3204D200207008)Transnet Staff and their personal effects from any point in Buffalo City to
Transnet, East London and return, as per current contract attached.

1) AOECALB101082 2) ZAMEKILE ADOLPHUS LANGA
6709285764080

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Other 291014 (29 Oct 2014)

3) P.O. Box 66, Ndabakazi, BUTTERWORTH, 4960

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Butterworth (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcadchar0003(31002F31002F00125194)The conveyence of persons
and their personal effect on pre-arranged trips from Butterworth to points situated within the Republic of South Africa and
return with the same persons, subject to specified conditions.

1) AOECALB101160 2) NELI MGWADLA 5903015740087 3) P.O.Box 2210, KING WILLIAMS TOWN, 5600

1
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4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 62 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Other 291014 (29 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scheduled service

7.1.1.1. King Williams Town (King Williams Town) (Origin), Phillipi (Mitchells Plain) (Destination) -
ecbrcadbus0126(3204LH4200N210207051)Persons and their personal effects on a particular bus route from King
Williams Town Bus Rank; turn left into Wellington Street to the robot; join R63 via Alice, Fort Beaufort, Adelaide,
Bedford, Cookhouse, Somerset East and Pearston; join R75 to Graaff-Reinet; along N9 to Aberdeen; along R61 to
Beaufort West; along N1 via Laingsburg towards Paarl, join R300 to Stock Road to Joe Gqabi Bus Rank. Return along
the same route in the opposite direction.

7.1.1.2. King Williams Town (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcadbus0022(31009P12059J10132196)FROM KING WILLIAMS TOWN BUS RANK, LEFT INTO WELLINGTON
STREET TO THE ROBOT RIGHT INTO CATHCART STREET, LEFT INTO ALEXANDER ROAD, PROCEED ALONG N6
THROUGH STUTTERHEIM TO QUEENSTOWN. DEPART QUEENSTOWN ALONG N6 TO ALIWAL NORTH, THEN
TO REDDERSBURG BUS RANK, PROCEED ALONG N6 TO BLOEMFONTEIN, JOIN N1, JOIN R54 TO PARYS, THEN
PROCEED TO FOCHVILLE AND TO BARAGWANATH BUS RANK, JOHANNESBURG. RETURN ALONG SAME
ROUTE.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. King Williams Town (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcadchar0009(31009P31009P00125875)The
conveyence of persons and their personal effect on pre-arranged trips from King William's Town to points situated within
the Republic of South Africa and return with the same persons, subject to specified conditions.

2
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1) AOECALB100651 2) YEN BHESHE 7210105485088 3) P.O. BOX 2506, IDUTYWA, 5000 IDUTYWA Uncedo Service Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE IDUTA

1) AOECALB100652 2) THANDILE JINGXENI 8205295534082 3) P.O. BOX 254, IDUTYWA, 5000
IDUTYWA Uncedo Service Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 281014 (28 Oct 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE IDUTA

1) AOECALB100819 2) B FAKWAYINI 6502285900089 3) P.O. BOX 2483, IDUTYWA, 5000
IDUTYWA Uncedo Service Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 281014 (28 Oct 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service -ANNEXUREIDUTA

ANNEXURE IDUTA

1. Idutywa (Origin), ldutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad153(31008831008800044928)From authorized Idutywa Rank to any
point within Idutywa and return.

2. Idutywa (Origin), Willowvale AA (Willowvale) (Destination) - ecbrcad155(3100883203XT00044930)From authorized
Idutywa Rank, along unmarked road to Willowvale Rank and return.

3. Idutywa (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad156(31008831002F10044931)From authorized Idutywa Rank, along
N2 to Butterworth Rank and return.

4. Idutywa (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad157(31008831009P10044932)From authorized Idutywa
Rank, along N2 to Komga, along R63 via Kei Road to authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

5. Idutywa (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad158(310081330012M10044933)From authorized Idutywa
Rank, along N2, join Northeast Expressway to authorized East London Rank and return.

6. Idutywa (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad159(31008B30014110044934)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.

7. Idutywa (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcad160(31008831005D10044935)From Idutywa Rank, along N2, right
along R409 via Ngqamakwe to R61, along R61 to Engcobo Rank and return.

8. Idutywa (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad161(3100883100NP10044977)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

9. Idutywa (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad162(3100883100NP10044978)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town, along N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

10. ldutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad163(3100884000WB10044979)From
authorized Idutywa Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 via Port Elizabeth, Plettenberg
Bay,Knysna,by-pass George, Mossel Bay, and Somerset West to Cape Town Taxi Rank and return.

11. Idutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad164(3100884000WB10044981)Erom
Idutywa Taxi Rank, join N2 towards Butterworth, turn right at Ndabakazi at the junction towards Ngqamakwe, pass
Tsomo, join R61 towards Queenstown, along R61 towards Tarkastad, Cradock, Graaf-Reinet, Aberdeen,join N1 at
Beaufort West, pass through Laingsburg, Worcester, Paarl to Cape Town Taxi Rank and return the same route.

12. Idutywa (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad165(31008B1000Z310044982)From authorized Idutywa
Rank, turn-off via Nqamakwe and Tsomo to R61, along R61, join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein via
Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

13. Idutywa (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad166(310081320018410044984)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

14. Idutywa (Origin), Mbhashe Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad154a(31008133100DA00162690)From authorized Idutywa Rank
to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Xhora(Elliotdale),Coughlan, Weza, Gwadana, Cizele and Mputi and return.

15. Idutywa AA (Idutywa) (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad0153(3203Y131008B00186182)From Doti,Colosa, Govan
Mbeki, Timane, Xhomo, Mazwayi, Candu, Mtentu, Chizele, Collywobles or towards Good Hope, Sofute, Ngcingwana,
Malingatshoni, Taleni, Bobeni, or towards Ngxakaxa, Wakeni, emgcwe, Sinqumeni, Hlobo, Mbewuleni, Ziwundwana,
Kukhethi, Sikhobeni, Kulindini, Mqonci, Ngonyama, Tshazibana, Khothana, Gwadand, Dadamba, Clarkebury, or towards
Bende, Fort Malan, Dakland, Lubomvini to Dutywa Taxi Rank and return either way on the same routes.
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16. Idutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad0154(31008B4000WB10186183)From
Dutywa Taxi Rank along N2 via Butterworth, East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, Alexandria, join N2 via Port Elizabeth,
Humansdorp, Plettenberg Bay, Knysna, George, Mossel Bay, Albertinia, Riversdale, Heidelberg, Swellendam,
Riverssonderedn, Caledon, Botrivier, Grabouw, Strand, Somerset West, Khayelitsha or via Hermanus along R320 or
alond N2 join R60 via Ashton, Robertson, Worceter, or along R43 via Villiesdorp or along N2 jon R63 via Komga, King
William's Town, Alice, Fort Beautfort, Adelaide, Bedford, Cookhouse, Somerset East, Pearston, Graaff-Reinet, join N9
towards Aberdee, join R61 towards Beaufort West, join N1 via Lainsburg, Touws Rivier, Worcerter, Paarl, Bellville, or
along N2 via Peddle, Grahamstown or towards Ndabakazi Junction join R409 via Ngqamakhwe, Tsomo, join R61 via
Queenstown, Tarkastad, Cradock, join N10 and take R61 and join N9 to Cape Town Taxi Rank and return either way on
the same routes.

17. Idutywa (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad0155(31008B20018410186184)From Dutywa Taxi Rank along
N2 via Mthatha, Tsolo, Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff, Kokstad, Harding, Port Shepstone or along R61 via Port st.
Johns, Lusikisiki, Flagstaff, Bizana, Port Edward or along R56 via Umzimkhulu, lxopo, Richmond, Pietermaritzburg, join
N3 to Durban and return either way on the same routes.

18. Idutywa (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad0156(31008B1000Z310186185)From Dutywa Taxi
Rank along R408 towards Ngcobo and join R61 via Cofimvaba, Queenstown, join N6 via Jamestown, Aliwal North,
Rouxbille, Smithfield, Reddersburg, Bloemfontein, join N1 via Kroonstad or join 8721 via Parys, join R500 via Fochville,

19. Carletonville, join N12 or join R30 via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Orkney,
Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp, Derby, Rustenburg, join 8510 via Northam, join N12 via Klerksdorp, Potchefstroom or via
Rouxville along R26 via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobhouse, join N8 towards Ladybrand, via Bethlehem, join R714 towards
Warden, along N3 join R103 towards Vrede join R546 via Standerton, Secuunda, join N17 or along N2 via Mthatha,
Mount Frere, Kokstad, join R617,via Franklin, Underberg, Bulwer, join N3 via Howick, Mooi River, Escourt, Van Reenen,
Harrismith, Warden, Villiers or along R393 towards Elliot via Barkly East, join R58 and turn off along R392 towards
Sterkspruit, join R726 towards Zastron or along N1, join N5 via Winburg, Senekal, Bethlehem to Johannesburg Taxi Rank
and return either way on the same routes.

1) AOECALB100682 2) Bafo Peter 5501315175085 3) P.O. Box 58, Ndabakazi, BUTTERWORTH, 4960 Butterworth Taxi Association
4) LECALB19341 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 281014 (28 Oct 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BTTA
7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service
Area of Operation - From authorized Butterworth Rank to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Msobomvu, Cuba, Ibika,
Ndabakazi, Mission Location and Zagwityi and return. - ecbrcad092(ECOecbrcad0920044828)From authorized
Butterworth Rank to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Msobomvu, Cuba, Ibika, Ndabakazi, Mission Location and
Zagwityi and return.
7.2.1.1.
Butterworth (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad118(31002F20018410044879)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.
7.2.1.2.
Butterworth (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad119(31002F20018410044881)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 through Mount Frere, join R56 to Kokstad, turn back to N2, join R56 via Umzimkulu and
Richmond to Pietermaritzburg, join N3 to authorized Durban Rank and return.
7.2.1.3.
Butterworth (Origin), Kentani (Destination) - ecbrcad093(31002F31009G00044830)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along unmarked road to Kentani Rank and return.
7.2.1.4.
Butterworth (Origin), Nqamakwe (Destination) - ecbrcad094(31002F3100FQ00044831)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2, join 8409 to Nqamakwe and return.
7.2.1.5.
Butterworth (Origin), Mazeppa Bay (Destination) - ecbrcad095(31002F3100NR00044836)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2, turn right at Ibika Junction via Tafalofefe to Mazeppa Bay and return.
7.2.1.6.
Butterworth (Origin), Willowvale (Destination) - ecbrcad097(31002F3100MS10044838)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Idutywa, along unmarked road Willowvale Rank and return.
7.2.1.7.
Butterworth (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad098(31002F30014110044839)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.
7.2.1.8.
Butterworth (Origin), Ngqeleni (Destination) - ecbrcad099(31002F3100F710044840)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along N2 to Umtata, along R61, turn right to Ngqeleni and return.
7.2.1.9.
Butterworth (Origin), Tsomo (Destination) - ecbrcad100(31002F31001.210044842)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along N2, join R409 via Nqamakwe to Tsomo and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcad101(31002F31005D10044843)From Butterworth Rank, along N2,
right along R409 via Ngqamakwe, Tsomo, join R61 to Engcobo and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), King Williams Town Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad103(31002F30012U10044846)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to Komga, along R63 via Kei Road to authorized King Williams Town Rank and
return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad104(31002F30012M10044848)From authorized
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Butterworth Rank, along N2, join Northeast Expressway to authorized East London Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad105(31002F3100NP10044850)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad106(31002F3100NP10044851)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 to King Williams Town, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcad107(31002F31006B10044853)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town Somerset East, join R75 to N9, along N9 to authorized
Graaff-Reinet Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad108(31002F4000W1310044854)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 via Port Elizabeth and Somerset
West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad109(31002F4000WB10044855)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town and Somerset East, join R75 to N9,
along N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through Laingsburg and Paarl to authorized Cape Town
Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) -ecbrcad110(31002F71001G10044856)From Butterworth Rank, along
N2, right along R409 via Nqamakwe, join R61 to Engcobo, along R50 to Elliot, along R58 via Bark ly East, right along
R392, R393, then R726 via Zastron, join R26 and 8702 via Dewetsdorp to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad114(31002F1000Z310044864)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, join R409 via Nqamakwe to R61, along R61, join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein
via Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
7.2.1.2
Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad115(31002F1000Z310044866)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, join R409 via Nqamakwe to R61, along R61, join N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12
to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
7.2.1.2
Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad116(31002F1000Z310044872)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 through Mount Frere, join R56 to Kokstad, then along R617 via Franklin and Edendale
towards Pietermaritzburg, join N3 via Howick, join R34, then R26 via Frankfort to Heilbron, along R57 via Sasolburg to
authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
7.2.1.2
Butterworth (Origin), Port St. Johns (Destination) - ecbrcad117(31002F3100NS10044878)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Umtata, along R61 to Libode and Port St Johns and return.
7.2.1.2

1) AOECALB100715 2) TZ Malgas 5409155892084 3) P.O. Box 1070, Butterworth, 4960 Butterworth Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 281014 (28 Oct 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BTTA

1) AOECALB100777 2) Bafo Peter 5501315175085 3) P.O. Box 58, Ndabakazi, BUTTERWORTH, 4960
Butterworth Taxi Association
4) LECALB19342 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 281014 (28 Oct 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BTTA
7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service
Butterworth (Origin), Port St. Johns (Destination) - ecbrcad117(31002F3100NS10044878)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Umtata, along R61 to Libode and Port St Johns and return.
7.2.1.1.
Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad116(31002F1000Z310044872)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 through Mount Frere, join R56 to Kokstad, then along R617 via Franklin and Edendale
towards Pietermaritzburg, join N3 via Howick, join R34, then R26 via Frankfort to Heilbron, along R57 via Sasolburg to
authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
7.2.1.2.
Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad115(31002F1000Z310044866)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, join R409 via Nqamakwe to R61, along R61, join N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12
to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
7.2.1.3.
Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad114(31002F1000Z310044864)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, join R409 via Nqamakwe to R61, along R61, join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein
via Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
7.2.1.4.
Butterworth (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad110(31002F71001G10044856)From Butterworth Rank, along
N2, right along R409 via Nqamakwe, join R61 to Engcobo, along R50 to Elliot, along R58 via Barkly East, right along
R392, R393, then R726 via Zastron, join R26 and R702 via Dewetsdorp to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.
7.2.1.5.
Butterworth (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad109(31002F4000WB10044855)From
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authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town and Somerset East, join R75 to N9,
along N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through Laingsburg and Paarl to authorized Cape Town
Rank and return.
7.2.1.6.
Butterworth (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad108(31002F4000WB10044854)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 via Port Elizabeth and Somerset
West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.
7.2.1.7.
Butterworth (Origin), King Williams Town Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad103(31002F30012U10044846)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to Komga, along R63 via Kei Road to authorized King Williams Town Rank and
return.
7.2.1.8.
Butterworth (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcad101(31002F31005D10044843)From Butterworth Rank, along N2,
right along R409 via Ngqamakwe, Tsomo, join R61 to Engcobo and return.
7.2.1.9.
Butterworth (Origin), Tsomo (Destination) - ecbrcad100(31002F3100L210044842)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along N2, join R409 via Nqamakwe to Tsomo and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Ngqeleni (Destination) - ecbrcad099(31002F3100F710044840)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along N2 to Umtata, along R61, turn right to Ngqeleni and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad098(31002F30014110044839)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Willowvale (Destination) - ecbrcad097(31002F3100MS10044838)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to ldutywa, along unmarked road Willowvale Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Mazeppa Bay (Destination) - ecbrcad095(31002F3100NR00044836)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2, turn right at Ibika Junction via Tafalofefe to Mazeppa Bay and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Nqamakwe (Destination) - ecbrcad094(31002F3100FQ00044831)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2, join 8409 to Nqamakwe and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Kentani (Destination) - ecbrcad093(31002F31009G00044830)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along unmarked road to Kentani Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Area of Operation - From authorized Butterworth Rank to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Msobomvu, Cuba, Ibika,
Ndabakazi, Mission Location and Zagwityi and return. - ecbrcad092(ECOecbrcad0920044828)From authorized
Butterworth Rank to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Msobomvu, Cuba, Ibika, Ndabakazi, Mission Location and
Zagwityi and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad118(31002F20018410044879)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad119(31002F20018410044881)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 through Mount Frere, join R56 to Kokstad, turn back to N2, join R56 via Umzimkulu and
Richmond to Pietermaritzburg, join N3 to authorized Durban Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad104(31002F30012M10044848)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2, join Northeast Expressway to authorized East London Rank and return.
7.2.1.2
Butterworth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad105(31002F3100NP10044850)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.
7.2.1.2
Butterworth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad106(31002F3100NP10044851)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 to King Williams Town, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.
7.2.1.2
Butterworth (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcad107(31002F31006B10044853)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town Somerset East, join R75 to N9, along N9 to authorized
Graaff-Reinet Rank and return.
7.2.1.2

1) AOECALB100860 2) Andile Mabija 7210245465081 3) 448 Msobomvu Township, Butterworth, 4960 Butterworth Taxi Association
4) LECOLBEC9580 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 281014 (28 Oct 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BTTA
7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service
Butterworth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad105(31002F3100NP10044850)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.
7.2.1.1.
Butterworth (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad104(31002F30012M10044848)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2, join Northeast Expressway to authorized East London Rank and return.
7.2.1.2.
Butterworth (Origin), King Williams Town Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad103(31002F30012U10044846)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to Komga, along R63 via Kei Road to authorized King Williams Town Rank and
return.
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7.2.1.3.
Butterworth (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) -ecbrcad101(31002F31005D10044843)From Butterworth Rank, along N2,
right along R409 via Ngqamakwe, Tsomo, join R61 to Engcobo and return.
7.2.1.4.
Butterworth (Origin), Tsomo (Destination) - ecbrcad100(31002F3100L210044842)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along N2, join R409 via Nqamakwe to Tsomo and return.
7.2.1.5.
Butterworth (Origin), Nggeleni (Destination) - ecbrcad099(31002F3100F710044840)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along N2 to Umtata, along R61, turn right to Ngqeleni and return.
7.2.1.6.
Butterworth (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad098(31002F30014110044839)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.
7.2.1.7.
Butterworth (Origin), Willowvale (Destination) - ecbrcad097(31002F3100MS10044838)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Idutywa, along unmarked road Willowvale Rank and return.
7.2.1.8.
Butterworth (Origin), Mazeppa Bay (Destination) - ecbrcad095(31002F3100NR00044836)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2, turn right at Ibika Junction via Tafalofefe to Mazeppa Bay and return.
7.2.1.9.
Butterworth (Origin), Kentani (Destination) - ecbrcad093(31002F31009G00044830)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along unmarked road to Kentani Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Area of Operation - From authorized Butterworth Rank to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Msobomvu, Cuba, Ibika,
Ndabakazi, Mission Location and Zagwityi and return. - ecbrcad092(ECOecbrcad0920044828)From authorized
Butterworth Rank to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Msobomvu, Cuba, Ibika, Ndabakazi, Mission Location and
Zagwityi and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad110(31002F71001G10044856)From Butterworth Rank, along
N2, right along R409 via Nqamakwe, join R61 to Engcobo, along R50 to Elliot, along R58 via Bark ly East, right along
R392, R393, then R726 via Zastron, join R26 and R702 via Dewetsdorp to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad114(31002F1000Z310044864)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, join R409 via Nqamakwe to R61, along R61, join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein
via Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad115(31002F1000Z310044866)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, join R409 via Nqamakwe to R61, along R61, join N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12
to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
7.2.1.1 Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad116(31002F1000Z310044872)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 through Mount Frere, join R56 to Kokstad, then along 8617 via Franklin and Edendale
towards Pietermaritzburg, join N3 via Howick, join R34, then R26 via Frankfort to Heilbron, along R57 via Sasolburg to
authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
Butterworth (Origin), Port St. Johns (Destination) -ecbrcad117(31002F3100NS10044878)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Umtata, along R61 to Libode and Port St Johns and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Nqamakwe (Destination) - ecbrcad094(31002F3100FQ00044831)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2, join R409 to Nqamakwe and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcad107(31002F31006B10044853)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town Somerset East, join R75 to N9, along N9 to authorized
Graaff-Reinet Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad108(31002F4000WB10044854)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 via Port Elizabeth and Somerset
West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.
7.2.1.1
Butterworth (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad109(31002F4000WB10044855)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town and Somerset East, join R75 to N9,
along N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through Laingsburg and Paarl to authorized Cape Town
Rank and return.
7.2.1.2
Butterworth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad106(31002F3100NP10044851)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 to King Williams Town, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.
7.2.1.2
Butterworth (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad119(31002F20018410044881)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 through Mount Frere, join R56 to Kokstad, turn back to N2, join R56 via Umzimkulu and
Richmond to Pietermaritzburg, join N3 to authorized Durban Rank and return.
7.2.1.2
Butterworth (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad118(31002F20018410044879)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.
7.2.1.2

AN N EXU R E BTTA

1. Butterworth (Origin), Kentani (Destination) - ecbrcad093(31002F31009G00044830)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along unmarked road to Kentani Rank and return.
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2. Butterworth (Origin), Nqamakwe (Destination) - ecbrcad094(31002F3100F000044831)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2, join R409 to Nqamakwe and return.

3. Butterworth (Origin), Mazeppa Bay (Destination) - ecbrcad095(31002F3100NR00044836)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2, turn right at Ibika Junction via Tafalofefe to Mazeppa Bay and return.
Butterworth (Origin), Willowvale (Destination) - ecbrcad097(31002F3100MS10044838)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Idutywa, along unmarked road Willowvale Rank and return.

4. Butterworth (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad098(31002F30014110044839)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.

5. Butterworth (Origin), Ngqeleni (Destination) - ecbrcad099(31002F3100F710044840)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along N2 to Umtata, along R61, turn right to Ngqeleni and return.

6. Butterworth (Origin), Tsomo (Destination) - ecbrcad100(31002F3100L210044842)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along N2, join R409 via Nqamakwe to Tsomo and return.

7. Butterworth (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcad101(31002F31005D10044843)From Butterworth Rank, along N2,
right along 8409 via Ngqamakwe, Tsomo, join R61 to Engcobo and return.

8. Butterworth (Origin), King Williams Town Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad103(31002F30012U10044846)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to Komga, along R63 via Kei Road to authorized King Williams Town Rank and
return.

9. Butterworth (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad104(31002F30012M10044848)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2, join Northeast Expressway to authorized East London Rank and return.

10. Butterworth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad105(31002F3100NP10044850)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

11. Butterworth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad106(31002F3100NP10044851)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 to King Williams Town, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

Butterworth (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcad107(31002F31006B10044853)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town Somerset East, join R75 to N9, along N9 to authorized
Graaff-Reinet Rank and return.

12. Butterworth (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad108(31002F4000WB10044854)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 via Port Elizabeth and Somerset
West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

13. Butterworth (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad109(31002F4000WB10044855)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town and Somerset East, join R75 to N9,
along N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through Laingsburg and Paarl to authorized Cape Town
Rank and return.

14. Butterworth (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad110(31002F71001G10044856)From Butterworth Rank, along
N2, right along R409 via Nqamakwe, join R61 to Engcobo, along R50 to Elliot, along R58 via Bark ly East, right along
R392, 8393, then R726 via Zastron, join R26 and R702 via Dewetsdorp to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

15. Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad114(31002F1000Z310044864)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, join R409 via Nqamakwe to R61, along R61, join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein
via Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

16. Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad115(31002F1000Z310044866)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, join R409 via Nqamakwe to R61, along R61, join N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12
to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

17. Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad116(31002F1000Z310044872)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 through Mount Frere, join R56 to Kokstad, then along 8617 via Franklin and Edendale
towards Pietermaritzburg, join N3 via Howick, join R34, then R26 via Frankfort to Heilbron, along R57 via Sasolburg to
authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

18. Butterworth (Origin), Port St. Johns (Destination) - ecbrcad117(31002F310ONS10044878)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Umtata, along R61 to Libode and Port St Johns and return.

19. Butterworth (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad118(31002F20018410044879)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

20. Butterworth (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad119(31002F20018410044881)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 through Mount Frere, join R56 to Kokstad, turn back to N2, join R56 via Umzimkulu and
Richmond to Pietermaritzburg, join N3 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

21. Butterworth (Origin), Mnquma Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad092a(31002F3100DZ00162693)From authorized Butterworth
Rank to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Msobomvu, Cuba, Ibika, Ndabakazi, Mission Location and Zagwityi and
return.

22. Butterworth (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad0924(31002F4000WB10201454)From
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Butterworth Taxi Rank join N2 via East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, Alendria, or take R63 via Komga, Bisho, King
William's Town, Peddie, Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth, Humansdorp, Plettenbergbay, Knysna, Wilderness, George,
Mosselbay, Albertina, Riversdale, Heidelberg, Swellendam, Riversonderend, Caledon, Botrivier, Grabouw, Strand,
Somerset West, Khayelitsha, or via Hermanus along R320 or along N2 join R60 via Ashton, Robertson, Worcester, or
along R43 via Villersdorp, or towards Alice, Fort Beautfort, Adelaide, Bedford, Cookhouse, Somerset East, Pearston,
Graaff-Reinet, join N9 towards Aberdeen, join R61 via Beaufort West, join N1 via Laingsburg, Touws River, Worcester,
Paarl, Bel !villa, or towards Ndabakazi Junction, join R409 via Ngqamakwe, Tsomo, join R61 via Queenstown, Tarkastad,
Cradock, join N10 take R61 and join N9 towards Graaff-Reinet to Cape Town and return either way on the same route.

23. Butterworth (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad0925(31002F20018410201455)From Butterworth Taxi
Rank via Idutywa join N2 via Mthatha, Tsolo, Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff, Kokstad, Harding, Port Shepstone, or
along R61 via Port st Johns, Lusikisiki, Flagstaff, Bizana, Port Edward, or along R56 via UMzimkhulu, Ixopo, Richmond,
Pietermaritzburg, join N3 to Durban and return either way on the same route.

24. Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad0926(31002F1000Z310201456)From Butterworth
Taxi Rank via Idutywa, join R408 towards Ngcobo, join R61 via Cofimvaba, Queenstown, join N6 via Jamestown, Aliwal
North, Rouxville, Smithfield, Reddersburg, Bloemfontein, join N1 via Kroonstad, or join R30 via Braamfort, Theunissen,
Virginia, Welkom, Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp, Derby, Rustenburg, join R510 towards,
Northam, join N12 or via Potchefstroom, take R26 via Zastron, Wepener, Hobhouse, join N8 towards Ladybrand, via
Bethlehem, join R714 towards Warden, along N3 join R103 towards Vrede, join R546 via Standerton, Secunda, join N17
or along N2 via Mthatha, Mount Frere, Kokstad, join R617 via Franklin, Underberg, Bulwer, join N3 via Howick, Mooi
River, Escourt, Van Renen, Harrismith, Warden, Villiers, or join R393 towards Elliot, via Bark ly East, Along R58 turn off
R392 towards Sterkspruit, join 8726 towards N1 join N5 via Winburg, Senekal to Johannesburg and return either on the
same route.

1) AOECALB100700 2) NTOMBABANTU MAGOPENI 6604080811089 3) P.O. BOX 369, PEDDIE, 5640
Peddle Uncedo Service Taxi Association
4) LECALB48085 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 281014 (28 Oct 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service
Peddle (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad313(3100GP30014110045199)From authorized Peddle Rank,
along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.
7.1.1.1.
Peddie (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad314(3100GP20018410045200)From authorized Peddie Rank,
along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.
7.1.1.2.
Peddle (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad347(3100GP31002F10047267)From authorised Peddle rank, along
N2 to King William's Town rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 to authorised Butterworth rank and return.
7.1.1.3.
Peddle (Origin), Pietermaritzburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad315(3100GP20018310045201)From authorized
Peddie Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 to Durban, along N3 to authorized
Pietermaritzburg Rank and return.
7.1.1.4.
Peddle (Origin), Pietermaritzburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad316(3100GP20018310045202)From authorized
Peddle Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 via Mount Frere, join R56 via
Richmond to authorized Pietermaritzburg Rank and return.
7.1.1.5.
Peddle (Origin), Newcastle (Destination) - ecbrcad317(3100GP2100F510045203)From authorized Peddie Rank, along
N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 via Mount Frere, join R56 to Pietermaritzburg, along N3 to
N11, along N11 to authorized Newcastle Rank and return.
7.1.1.6.
Peddle (Origin), Fort Beaufort (Destination) - ecbrcad344(3100GP31005010047263)From authorised Peddle rank, along
N2, along R67 to authorised Fort Beaufort rank and return.
7.1.1.7.
Peddle (Origin), Cradock (Destination) - ecbrcad345(3100GP31003H10047265)From authorised Peddle Rank, along N2,
along R67 fot Fort Beaufort, along R63 via Adelaide to N10, along N10 to authorised Cradock Rank and return
7.1.1.8.
Peddle (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad346(3100GP31004U10047266)From authorised Peddie Rank, along
R345, join R72 to authorised East London rank and return.
7.1.1.9.
Peddle (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad304(3100GP71001G10045187)From authorized Peddie Rank,
along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R346, along N6 to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.
7.1.1.1
Peddie (Origin), Bethlehem (Destination) - ecbrcad305(3100GP71001B10045188)From authorized Peddie Rank, along
N2 to King Williams Town, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 via Aliwal North, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein as far as
Winburg, join N5 to authorized Bethlehem Rank and return.
7.1.1.1
Peddie (Origin), Welkom (Destination) - ecbrcad306(3100GP7100MF10045189)From authorized Peddie Rank, along N2
to King Williams Town Rank, along 8346, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to authorized Welkom Rank and return.
7.1.1.1
Peddie (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcad307(3100GP61001N10045190)From authorized Peddie Rank, along
N2 to King Williams Town, along R346, along to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to Potchefstroom to
Johannesburg, along N1 to Pretoria, along N4 to authorized Rustenburg Rank and return.
7.1.1.1
Peddle (Origin), Carletonville (Destination) - ecbrcad308(31000P11002P10045192)From authorized Peddie Rank, along
N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R346, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, along N12 via
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Potchefstroom to authorized Carletonville Rank and return.
7.1.1.1
Peddle (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad309(3100GP1000Z310045193)From authorized Peddie
Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein via
Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
7.1.1.1
Peddie (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad310(3100GP1000Z310045194)From authorized Peddie
Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, along R346, along NO to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to
Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
7.1.1.1
Peddle (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad311(3100GP1000Z310045196)From authorized Peddie
Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, along R346, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to
Potchefstroom to Johannesburg, along N1 to authorized Pretoria Rank and return.
7.1.1.1
Peddle (Origin), Pietersburg (Destination) - ecbrcad312(3100GP5100H410045198)From authorized Peddie Rank, along
N2 to King Williams Town, along R346, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to Potchefstroom to
Johannesburg, along N1 via Pretoria and Potgietersrus to authorized Pietersburg Rank and return.
7.1.1.1
Peddle (Origin), Peddle (Destination) - ecbrcad293(3100GP3100GP00045174)From Peddie Rank to any point whithin
Peddie, including Peddie Extension and return.
7.1.1.1
Peddle (Origin), Peddie (Destination) - ecbrcad294(3100GP3100GP00045175)From authorized Peddie Rank to Jaman
Village, Runlets, Hlosini, Mqwashu, Mankone, Horton, Rufa, Lubalele, Breadfast Vley, Qomnyena, Baltein, Gciniso,
Lewiswood, Qeto, Lower, Gwalana, Mpeko, Mgebaba, Prudhoe, Sigingqini, Ngqowa, Nyeleni, Tuba, Benton, Soweto,
Neer, Mahlubini, Dabane, Feni, Nompumelelo Hosp., Nobumba, Lewiswood, Woodlands, Pikoli, Ndalmbe, Ndweyana,
Glenmore, Ntoloko, Moxhegweni, Ntshamanzi, Lujiko, Mission, Cisirha, Crossmana, Ngqwenerhana, NtsinekanaTuku
and Wesley and return.
7.1.1.2
Peddle (Origin), Hamburg (Destination) - ecbrcad295(3100GP31007100045176)From authorized Peddle Rank, along
R345 to Hamburg and return.
7.1.1.2
Peddie (Origin), Port Alfred (Destination) - ecbrcad296(3100GP3100HC10045177)From authorized Peddie Rank, along
N2, join R345 to R72, along R72 to authorized Port Alfred Rank and return.
7.1.1.2
Peddle (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbrcad298(3100GP31006E10045179)From authorized Peddle Rank,
along N2 to authorized Grahamstown Rank and return.
7.1.1.2
Peddie (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad299(3100GP3100NP10045180)From authorized Peddie Rank,
along N2 via Grahamstown to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.
7.1.1.2
Peddie (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad300(3100GP30012K10045182)From authorized Peddle
Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6 via Stutterheim to authorized Queenstown Rank and
return.
7.1.1.2
Peddle (Origin), George (Destination) - ecbrcad301(3100GP41006410045184)From authorized Peddle Rank, along N2
via Grahamstown and Port Elizabeth to authorized George Rank and return.
7.1.1.2
Peddle (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad302(3100GP4000WB10045185)From
authorized Peddle Rank, along N2 via Port Elizabeth and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.
7.1.1.2
Peddle (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad303(3100GP4000WB10045186)From
authorized Peddie Rank, along N2, join R67 to Fort Beaufort, along R63 via Cookhouse and Somerset East, join N9 to
Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 via Paarl to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.
7.1.1.2

1) AOECALB100816 2) MTHETHO VOYI 7701016555084 3) P.O. BOX 914, WILLOWVALE, 5040
WILLOWVALE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 281014 (28 Oct 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE WVUTA

ANNEXURE UTA

1. Willowvale (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad341(3100MS1000Z310045232)From Willowvale
Rank, along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 via Butterworth, along R409 via Nqamakwe, along R61 to Engcobo, along road
via Cala Pass to Elliot, along R58 via Barkly East and Lady Grey, along R392 via Sterkspruit, along R726 via Zastron,
along R26 via Wepener, Hobhouse, Lady Brand to Clocolan, along R708 to Marquard, along R707 to Senekal, along
R720 via Steynsrus, along 1134 to Heilbron, along R57 to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

2. Idutywa (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt) (Destination) -
ecbrcad342(31008B1000L810045233)From Willowvale Rank, along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 via Butterworth, right
along R409 via Nqamakwe, along R61, along N6 via Queenstown, bypass Bloemfontein along N1 to Kroonstad, along
1176 via Orkney to Klerksdorp, along N12 via Potchefstroom to Johannesburg, along N1 to authorized Pretoria Rank and return.
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3. Willowvale (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad343(3100MS20018410045236)From Willowvale Rank,
along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 via Mount Frere, along R56 via Richmond to Pietermaritzburg, along N3 to authorized
Durban Rank and return.

4. Willowvale (Origin), Willowvale (Destination) - ecbrcad331(3100MS3100MS00045221)From Willowvale Rank to any point within
Willowvale and return.

5. Willowvale (Origin), Willowvale (Destination) - ecbrcad332(3100MS3100MS00045222)From Willowvale Rank to
Locations within the Mbashe/Mnquma Municipal area and return.

6. Willowvale (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad333(3100MS31002F10045223)From Willowvale Rank, along
R408 to Idutywa, along N2 to Butterworth Rank and return.

7. Willowvale (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad334(3100MS31002F10045224)From Willowvale Rank, along
unmarked roads via Weza, Nqadu, Quaninge, Cofutweni, Qora, Magalakengqe and Bika to Butterowrth Rank and return.

8. Willowvale (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad337(3100MS3100NP10045227)From Willowvale Rank, along
R408 to Idutywa, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town, along N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and
return.

9. Willowvale (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad338(3100MS4000WB10045228)From
Willowvale Rank, along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 to Komga, along R63 to King Williams Town, along N2 via Port
Elizabeth and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

10. Willowvale (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad336(3100MS31009P10045226)From Willowvale Rank,
along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 to Komga, along R63 via Kei Road to authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

11. Willowvale (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad335(3100MS31008B00045225)From Willowvale Rank, along R408
via Townships to Idutywa Rank and return.

12. Willowvale (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad339(3100MS4000W1310045229)From
Willowvale Rank, along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 via Butterworth, right along R409 via Nqamakwe, along R61, along
N6 to Queenstown, along R61 via Cradock, along N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 via Paarl to
authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

13. Willowvale (Origin), Saldanha Taxi Rank(Saldanha Road) (Destination) - ecbrcad340(3100MS40014G10045231)From
Willowvale Rank, along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 to Komga, along R63 to King Williams Town, along N2 via Port
Elizabeth and Somerset West to Cape Town, along N7 to Malmesbury, along R45 to Vredenburg, along R27 to
authorized Saldanha Bay Rank and return.

1) AOECALB100722 2) MNCEDISI WITNESS PIETERSON 6209095395084 3) P.O. BOX 85, MIDDLEDRIFT, 5685
XESI DEBE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 281014 (28 Oct 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE XDTA

1) AOECALB100871 2) SAKHIWO LAMBATA 5201255194085 3) P.O. BOX 85, DEBE NEK, 5604 XESI DEBE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 281014 (28 Oct 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE XDTA

ANN EXU RE XDTA

1. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad276(3204EF3100NP10045121)From Middeldrift
Rank, along R63 to Fort Beaufort Rank, along R67, along N2 via Grahamstown to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and
return.

2. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad273(3204EF30012K10045118)From
Middeldrift Rank, along R63 to Fort Beaufort, along R67 via Whittlesea, along R61 to authorized Queenstown Rank and
return.

3. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad274(3204EF30012K10045119)From
Middeldrift Rank, along R63 to King Williams Town, along R346 to Stutterheim, along N6 to authorized Queenstown Rank
and return.

4. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Destination) - ecbrcad270(3204EF3204EF00045114)From
Middeldrift Rank, along R63 and unmarked gravel roads to Cildara, Burnshill, Amato la Basin, Ngcabasa, Debe Mare le,
Gqadushe, Cwaru, Ngcwazi, Dikidikana and Saki Villages and return.

5. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), Alice (Destination) - ecbrcad271(3204EF31000B00045115)From Middeldrift Rank, along
R63 to Alice Rank and return.
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6. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad272(3204EF31009P10045116)From
Middeldrift Rank, along R63 to authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

7. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad281(3204EF20018410045129)From Middeldrift
Rank, along R63 via King Williams Town and Kei Road to Komga, along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

8. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad275(3204EF3100NP10045120)From Middeldrift
Rank, along R63, along N10 via Cookhouse, along N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

9. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad277(3204EF4000WB10045122)From Middeldrift Rank, along R63 to Fort Beaufort, along R67, along N2 via
Grahamstown and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

10. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad278(3204EF4000WB10045124)From Middeldrift Rank, along R63, along N10 via Cookhouse, along N2 via Port
Elizabeth and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

11. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad279(3204EF1000Z310045125)From
Middeldrift Rank, R63 to Alice, along R67, along R61 to Queenstown, along N6 via Aliwal North, along Ni bypassing
Bloemfontein via Kroonstad and Vanderbijlpark to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

12. Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad280(3204EF30014110045128)From
Middeldrift Rank, along R63 via King Williams Town to Komga, along N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.

1) AOECALB101083 2) DANIEL SODLAKA 5610085751080 3) P.O.Box 874, ALICE, 5700 Victoria East Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE VETA

ANN EXURE VETA

1. Alice (Origin), MESSINA TAXI RANK (Destination) -ecbrcad0561(3100085001C010200475)From Alice Taxi Rank via
King William's Town towards Stutterheim, Cath Cart or join R67 via Seymour, Whittlesea, join N6 via Queenstown,
Jamestown, Aliwal North, Rouxville, Smithfield, Redderburg, Kroonstad, or join R26 via Zastron, Wepener, join R707 via
Dewetsdorp or join R26 via Hobhouse, Tweespruit, Senekal, Petrustein, Helbron, Vereeniging, Meyerton, Alberton,
Germiston, Boksburg, Benoni, Brakpan, Springs, Kemptonpark, Tembisa, Sandton, Randburg, Krugersdorp, Randfontein,
Johannesburg or join R30 via Virginia, Welkom, Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Theunissen, Orkney, Stilfontein, Klerksdorp,
Potchefstroom, Sasolburg, Sebokeng, Vanderbeilpark, Lichtenburg, Swartruggens, Pretoria, or join R26 via Hobhouse,
Lady Brand, Ficksburg, Fouriesburg, Bethlehem, Harrismith, Vrede, Standerton, Emelo, join N17, via Bethal, Secunda,
Middleburg, join N4 via Komatipoort, or join N2 towards Butterworth, Idutywa, Umtata, Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ay liff,
Kokstad, Harding, Port Shepstone, Umzimkulu, Umzinto, Amanzimtoti, Isipingo, Durban, Ixopo, take N3 via
Pietermaritzburg, Howick, Mooi River, Escourt, Ladysmith, Newcastle, Volksrus, Standerton, Secunda, Ermelo, Bethal,
Ogles, Witbank, or via Marikana, Brits, Ga-Rankuwa, Mabopane, Soshanguve, Temba, Bela-Bela, Modimolle,
Mookgophong, Mokopane, Polokwane to Musina and return either way.

2. Alice (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad0560(31000B4000WB10200452)From Alice
Taxi Rank join R63 via Fort Beaufort, take N10 via Adelaide, Bedford, Cookhouse, Somerset East, Aberdeen,
Willowmore, Uniondale, De Rust, Oudtshoorn, or join R61 via Beafort West, or join N1 via Leew Gamka, Prince Albert,
Laingsburg, Tows River, De Doorings, Worcester, Robertson, Paarl, Stellenbosch, Bellville, or via Middledrift, King
William's Town, join N2 via Peddie, or via East London, Port Alfred, Alexandria, Grahamstown, Port Elizabeth,
Humansdorp, Tsitsikama, Plettenberg, Swellandam, Riviersonderend, Caledon, Somerset West, Strand, Grabow,
Khayelitsha, Nyanga, Phillipi, Langa to Cape Town and return either way.

3. Alice (Origin), Alice (Destination) - ecbrcad050(31000B31000B00044759)From Alice Rank to Tyali, Amakuze,
Ntselamanzi, Ngqele, Gaga and Sheshegu and return.

4. Alice (Origin), Fort Beaufort (Destination) - ecbrcad051(31000B31005Q00044760)From Alice Rank, along R63 to
authorized Fort Beaufort Rank and return.

5. Alice (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad052(31000B3100NP10044771)From Victoria East Taxi Rank, Alice,
along R63, join N10 via Cookhouse, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

6. Alice (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad053(31000B3100NP10044772)From Victoria East Taxi Rank, Alice,
along R63 to Fort Beaufort Rank, along R67, join N2 via Grahamstown to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

7. Alice (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad054(31000B31009P10044773)From Alice Rank, along R63 to
authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

8. Alice (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad055(31000B30012K10044774)From Alice Rank, along R67
via Whittlesea, join R61 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

9. Alice (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad056(31000134000WB10044775)From Victoria
East Taxi Rank, Alice, along R63 to Fort Beaufort, along R67, along N2 via Port Elizabeth and Somerset West to

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 171

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

10. Alice (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad057(31000B4000WB10044776)From Victoria
East Taxi Rank, Alice, along R63 via Somerset East, right into the R75 to Graaff Reinet, along N9 via Aberdeen and
Uniondale, join N12 to George, along N2 via Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

11. Alice (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad058(31000B4000WB10044777)From Victoria
East Taxi Rank, Alice, along R63 via Somerset East, right into the R75 to Graaff Reinet, along N9 to Aberdeen, along
R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 via Paarl to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

12. Alice (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad059(31000B1000Z310044778)From Victoria East Taxi
Rank, Alice, along R67, join R61 to Queenstown, along N6, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein via Kroonstad and
Vanderbijlpark to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

13. Alice (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad060(31000B1000Z310044779)From Victoria East Taxi
Rank, Alice, along R67, join R61 to Queenstown, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join the R30 to Klerksdorp, along N12 via
Potchefstroom to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

1) AOECALB101081 2) M MAKASI 4405065306083 3) P.O. Box 99, Peddle, PEDDIE, 5640 PEDDIE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE PDTA

Ali Ar7XURE PDTA

1. Peddle (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad302(3100GP4000WB10045185)From
authorized Peddle Rank, along N2 via Port Elizabeth and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

2. Peddie (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad309(3100GP1000Z310045193)From authorized Peddie
Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein via
Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

3. Peddle (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad310(3100GP1000Z310045194)From authorized Peddle
Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, along R346, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to
Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

4. Peddie (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad314(3100GP20018410045200)From authorized Peddie Rank,
along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

5. Peddie (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad303(3100GP4000WB10045186)From
authorized Peddle Rank, along N2, join R67 to Fort Beaufort, along R63 via Cookhouse and Somerset East, join N9 to
Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 via Paarl to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

6. Peddle (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad297(3100GP31009P10045178)From authorized Peddle
Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town and return.

7. Peddle (Origin), Peddle (Destination) - ecbrcad294(3100GP3100GP00045175)From authorized Peddle Rank to Jaman
Village, Runlets, Hlosini, Mqwashu, Mankone, Horton, Rufa, Lubalele, Breadfast Vley, Qomnyena, Baltein, Gciniso,
Lewiswood, Qeto, Lower, Gwalana, Mpeko, Mgebaba, Prudhoe, Sigingqini, Ngqowa, Nyeleni, Tuba, Benton, Soweto,
Neer, Mahlubini, Dabane, Feni, Nompumelelo Hosp., Nobumba, Lewiswood, Woodlands, Pikoli, Ndalmbe, Ndweyana,
Glenmore, Ntoloko, Moxhegweni, Ntshamanzi, Lujiko, Mission, Cisirha, Crossmana, Ngqwenerhana, NtsinekanaTuku
and Wesley and return.

1) AOECALB101118 2) M Pinyana 5512205498081 3) P.O. Box 466, Peddie, Peddie, 5640 Peddie Uncedo Service Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE PDUTA

1) AOECALB101121 2) Ndimphiwe Gift HALANA 57120957860883) P.O. BOX 325, PEDDIE, 5640
Peddle Uncedo Service Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE PDUTA

ANNEXURE PDUTA
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1. Peddle (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad302(3100GP4000WB10045185)From
authorized Peddie Rank, along N2 via Port Elizabeth and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

2. Peddle (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad303(3100GP4000WB10045186)From
authorized Peddie Rank, along N2, join R67 to Fort Beaufort, along R63 via Cookhouse and Somerset East, join N9 to
Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 via Paarl to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

3. Peddie (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad304(3100GP71001G10045187)From authorized Peddie Rank,
along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along 8346, along N6 to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

4. Peddie (Origin), Bethlehem (Destination) - ecbrcad305(3100GP71001B10045188)From authorized Peddie Rank, along
N2 to King Williams Town, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 via Aliwal North, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein as far as
Winburg, join N5 to authorized Bethlehem Rank and return.

5. Peddie (Origin), Welkom (Destination) - ecbrcad306(3100GP7100MF10045189)From authorized Peddie Rank, along N2
to King Williams Town Rank, along R346, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to authorized Welkom Rank and return.

6. Peddle (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - ecbrcad307(3100GP61001N10045190)From authorized Peddle Rank, along
N2 to King Williams Town, along R346, along to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to Potchefstroom to
Johannesburg, along N1 to Pretoria, along N4 to authorized Rustenburg Rank and return.

7. Peddle (Origin), Carletonville (Destination) - ecbrcad308(3100GP11002P10045192)From authorized Peddie Rank, along
N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R346, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, along N12 via
Potchefstroom to authorized Carletonville Rank and return.

8. Peddie (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad309(3100GP1000Z310045193)From authorized Peddie
Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein via
Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

9. Peddie (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad310(3100GP1000Z310045194)From authorized Peddie
Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, along R346, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to
Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

10. Peddle (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad311(3100GP1000Z310045196)From authorized Peddie
Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, along R346, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to
Potchefstroom to Johannesburg, along N1 to authorized Pretoria Rank and return.

11. Peddie (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad313(3100GP30014110045199)From authorized Peddie Rank,
along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.

12. Peddie (Origin), Pietersburg (Destination) - ecbrcad312(3100GP5100H410045198)From authorized Peddie Rank, along
N2 to King Williams Town, along R346, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to Potchefstroom to
Johannesburg, along N1 via Pretoria and Potgietersrus to authorized Pietersburg Rank and return.

13. Peddle (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad314(3100GP20018410045200)From authorized Peddle Rank,
along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

14. Peddie (Origin), Pietermaritzburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad315(3100GP20018310045201)From authorized
Peddie Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 to Durban, along N3 to authorized
Pietermaritzburg Rank and return.

15. Peddle (Origin), Newcastle (Destination) - ecbrcad317(3100GP2100F510045203)From authorized Peddie Rank, along
N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 via Mount Frere, join R56 to Pietermaritzburg, along N3 to
N11, along N11 to authorized Newcastle Rank and return.

16. Peddle (Origin), Fort Beaufort (Destination) - ecbrcad344(3100GP31005Q10047263)From authorised Peddle rank, along
N2, along R67 to authorised Fort Beaufort rank and return.

17. Peddle (Origin), Cradock (Destination) - ecbrcad345(3100GP31003H10047265)From authorised Peddie Rank, along N2,
along R67 fot Fort Beaufort, along R63 via Adelaide to N10, along N10 to authorised Cradock Rank and return

18. Peddle (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad346(3100GP31004U10047266)From authorised Peddle Rank, along
R345, join R72 to authorised East London rank and return.

19. Peddie (Origin), Pietermaritzburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad316(3100GP20018310045202)From authorized
Peddle Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 via Mount Frere, join R56 via
Richmond to authorized Pietermaritzburg Rank and return.

20. Peddle (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad347(3100GP31002F10047267)From authorised Peddie rank, along
N2 to King William's Town rank, along R63 via Komga, join N2 to authorised Butterworth rank and return.

21. Peddle (Origin), Peddie (Destination) - ecbrcad293(3100GP3100GP00045174)From Peddle Rank to any point whithin
Peddle, including Peddie Extension and return.

22. Peddie (Origin), Peddle (Destination) - ecbrcad294(3100GP3100GP00045175)From authorized Peddie Rank to Jaman
Village, Runlets, Hlosini, Mqwashu, Mankone, Horton, Rufa, Lubalele, Breadfast Vley, Qomnyena, Baltein, Gciniso,
Lewiswood, Qeto, Lower, Gwalana, Mpeko, Mgebaba, Prudhoe, Sigingqini, Ngqowa, Nyeleni, Tuba, Benton, Soweto,
Neer, Mahlubini, Dabane, Feni, Nompumelelo Hosp., Nobumba, Lewiswood, Woodlands, Pikoli, Ndalmbe, Ndweyana,
Glenmore, Ntoloko, Moxhegweni, Ntshamanzi, Lujiko, Mission, Cisirha, Crossmana, Ngqwenerhana, NtsinekanaTuku
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and Wesley and return.

23. Peddie (Origin), Hamburg (Destination) - ecbrcad295(3100GP31007100045176)From authorized Peddie Rank, along
R345 to Hamburg and return.

24. Peddie (Origin), Port Alfred (Destination) - ecbrcad296(3100GP3100HC10045177)From authorized Peddle Rank, along
N2, join 8345 to R72, along R72 to authorized Port Alfred Rank and return.

25. Peddie (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad299(3100GP3100NP10045180)From authorized Peddle Rank,
along N2 via Grahamstown to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

26. Peddle (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad300(3100GP30012K10045182)From authorized Peddle
Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6 via Stutterheim to authorized Queenstown Rank and
return.

27. Peddle (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbrcad298(3100GP31006E10045179)From authorized Peddle Rank,
along N2 to authorized Grahamstown Rank and return.

28. Peddle (Origin), George (Destination) - ecbrcad301(3100GP41006410045184)From authorized Peddle Rank, along N2
via Grahamstown and Port Elizabeth to authorized George Rank and return.

1) AOECALB100969 2) M Saba 7308115216087 3) P.O. Box 1981, DUTYWA, 5000 Idutywa Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE IDTA

1) AOECALB100971 2) M Saba 7308115216087 3) P.O. Box 1981, DUTYWA, 5000 Idutywa Taxi Association
4) LECALB50401 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Idutywa Taxi Association PO Box 114, Idutywa, Idutywa, 5001 Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service -ANNEXURE IDTA
7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service
Idutywa AA (Idutywa) (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ECBRCAD01701(3203Y131008B00192700)From Doti, Colosa,
Govan Mbeki, Timane, Xhomo, Mazwayi, Candu, Mtentu, Chizele, Collywobles or via Goodhope, Sofute, Ngcingwana,
Malingatshoni, Taleni, Bobeni, or via Ggxakaxa, Wakeni, Emgcwe, Qhorha, or via Mputi, Zingcuka, Mapipa, Xeni,
Sinqumeni, Hlobo, Mbewuleni, Ziwundwana, Kukhethi, Sikhobeni, Kumlindini, Mqonci, Ngonyama, Tshazibana,
Gwadana, Dadamba, Clarkebury to Dutywa and return.
7.2.1.1.
Idutywa (Origin), Elliotdale (Destination) - ECBRCAD01669(310081331005500192697)From Dutywa Taxi Rank join N2 via
Viedgesville, Mqanduli, or along N2 turn right at Bityi Junction to Elliotdale Taxi Rank and return either way on the same
route.
7.2.1.2.
Idutywa (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcad160(31008B31005D10044935)From Idutywa Rank, along N2, right
along R409 via Ngqamakwe to R61, along R61 to Engcobo Rank and return.
7.2.1.3.
Idutywa (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad159(31008B30014110044934)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.
7.2.1.4.
Idutywa (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad158(31008B30012M10044933)From authorized Idutywa
Rank, along N2, join Northeast Expressway to authorized East London Rank and return.
7.2.1.5.
Idutywa (Origin), Mbhashe Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad154a(3100883100DA00162690)From authorized Idutywa Rank
to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Xhora(Elliotdale),Coughlan, Weza, Gwadana, Cizele and Mputi and return.
7.2.1.6.
Idutywa (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad156(31008B31002F10044931)From authorized Idutywa Rank, along
N2 to Butterworth Rank and return.
7.2.1.7.
Idutywa (Origin), Willowvale AA ( Willowvale) (Destination) - ecbrcad155(31008B3203XT00044930)From authorized
Idutywa Rank, along unmarked road to Willowvale Rank and return.
7.2.1.8.
Idutywa (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad153(31008631008B00044928)From authorized Idutywa Rank to any
point within Idutywa and return.
7.2.1.9.

1) AOECALB101017 2) N.J. Jack 6906115719082 3) P.O. Box 105, Idutywa, 5001 Idutywa Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service -ANNEXURE IDTA

ANNEXURE IDTA
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1. Idutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad163(31008B4000WB10044979)From
authorized Idutywa Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 via Port Elizabeth, Plettenberg
Bay,Knysna,by-pass George, Mossel Bay, and Somerset West to Cape Town Taxi Rank and return.

2. ldutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad164(31008B4000WB10044981)From
Idutywa Taxi Rank, join N2 towards Butterworth, turn right at Ndabakazi at the junction towards Ngqamakwe, pass
Tsomo, join R61 towards Queenstown, along R61 towards Tarkastad, Cradock, Graaf-Reinet, Aberdeen,join N1 at
Beaufort West, pass through Laingsburg, Worcester, Paarl to Cape Town Taxi Rank and return the same route.

3. Idutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ECBRCAD01667(31008B4000WB10192694)From
Dutywa Taxi Rank join N2 via Butterworth, East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, Alexandria, join N2 via Port Elizabeth,
Humansdorp, Plettenberg Bay, Knysna, George, Mossel Bay, Albertinia, Riversdale, Heidelberg, Swellendam,
Riviersonderend, Caledon, Botrivier, Grabouw, Strand, Somerset West, Khayelitsha, or via Hermanus along R320 or
along N2 join R60 via Ashton, Robertson, Worceter, or along R43 via Villisdorp, or along N2 join R63 via Komga, King
William's Town, Alice, Fort Beautfort, Adelaide, Bedford, Cookhouse, Somerset East, Pearston, Graaff-Reinet, join N9
towards Aberdeen, join R61 towards Beaufort West, join N1 via Lainsburg, Touws Rivier, Worcester, Paarl, Bellville, or
along N2 via Peddie, Grahamstown or at Ndabakazi Junction join R409 via Ngqamakhwe, Tsomo, join R61 via
Queenstown, Tarkastad, Cradock, join N10, take R61 and join N9 towards Graaff-Reinet to Cape Town Taxi Rank and
return either way on the same routes.

4. Idutywa (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ECBRCAD01668(31008B20018410192695)From Dutywa Taxi Rank
join N2 via Mthatha, Tsolo, Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff, Kokstad, Harding, Port Shepstone, or along R61 via Port
St. Johns, Lusikisiki, Flagstaff, Bizana, Port Edward, or along R56 via Umzimkhulu, Ixopo, Richmond, Pietermaritzburg,
join N3 to Durban and return either way on the same routes

5. Idutywa (Origin), Elliotdale (Destination) - ECBRCAD01669(31008B31005500192697)From Dutywa Taxi Rank join N2 via
Viedgesville, Mqanduli, or along N2 turn right at Bityi Junction to Elliotdale Taxi Rank and return either way on the same
route.

6. Idutywa (Origin), JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
ECBRCAD01700(31008B1001S010192698)From Dutywa Taxi Rank join R408 towards Ngcobo, join R61 via Cofimvaba,
Queenstown, join N6 via Jamestown, Aliwal North, Rouxville, Smithvield, Reddersburg, Bloemfontein, join N1 via
Kroonstad, or join R721 via Parys, join R500 via Fochville, Carletonville, join N12 or jon R30 via Braandfort, Theunissen,
Virginia, Welkom, Odendaaalsrus, Bothaville, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp, Derby, Rustenburg, join R510 towards
Northam, join N12 or via Klerksdorp, join N12 via Pochefstroom, or via Rouxville along R26 via Zastron, Wepener,
Hobhouse, join N8 towards Ladybrand via Bethlehem, join R714 towards Warden along N3 join R103 towards Vrede join
R546 via Standerton, Seccunda, join N17 or along N2 via Mthatha, Mount Frere, Kokstad, join R617 via Franklin,
Underberg, Bulwer, join N3 via Howick, Mooi River, Escourt, Van Reenen, Harrismith, Warden, Villiers, or join R393
towards Elliot via Barkly East along R58 turn off R392 towards Sterkspruit, join R726 towards Zastron or along N1 join N5
via Winburg, Senekal, Bethlehem to Johannesburg Taxi Rank and return either way on the same routes.

7. ldutywa AA (Idutywa) (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ECBRCAD01701(3203Y131008B00192700)From Doti, Colosa,
Govan Mbeki, Timane, Xhomo, Mazwayi, Candu, Mtentu, Chizele, Collywobles or via Goodhope, Sofute, Ngcingwana,
Malingatshoni, Taleni, Bobeni, or via Ggxakaxa, Wakeni, Emgcwe, Qhorha, or via Mputi, Zingcuka, Mapipa, Xeni,
Sinqumeni, Hlobo, Mbewuleni, Ziwundwana, Kukhethi, Sikhobeni, Kumlindini, Mqonci, Ngonyama, Tshazibana,
Gwadana, Dadamba, Clarkebury to Dutywa and return.

8. Idutywa (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad153(31008B31008B00044928)From authorized Idutywa Rank to any
point within Idutywa and return.

9. Idutywa (Origin), Willowvale AA (Willowvale) (Destination) - ecbrcad155(31008B3203XT00044930)From authorized
ldutywa Rank, along unmarked road to Willowvale Rank and return.

10. Idutywa (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad158(31008B30012M10044933)From authorized Idutywa
Rank, along N2, join Northeast Expressway to authorized East London Rank and return.

11. Idutywa (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad159(31008B30014110044934)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.

12. Idutywa (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad156(31008B31002F10044931)From authorized Idutywa Rank, along
N2 to Butterworth Rank and return.

13. Idutywa (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcad160(31008B31005D10044935)From Idutywa Rank, along N2, right
along R409 via Ngqamakwe to R61, along R61 to Engcobo Rank and return.

14. Idutywa (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad165(31008B1000Z310044982)From authorized Idutywa
Rank, turn-off via Nqamakwe and Tsomo to R61, along R61, join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein via
Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

15. Idutywa (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad166(31008B20018410044984)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

16. Idutywa (Origin), Mbhashe Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad154a(3100883100DA00162690)From authorized Idutywa Rank
to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Xhora(Elliotdale),Coughlan, Weza, Gwadana, Cizele and Mputi and return.

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 175

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



1) AOECALB100639 2) R M KALIPA 4811135635080 3) P.O. Box 1321, KING WILLIAMS TOWN, 5600
Dimbaza and Districts Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE DIDITA

1) AOECALB100641 2) W Zungula 5404065842089 3) 939 Dimbaza Township, Kwa-Dimbaza, Dimbaza, 5671
Dimbaza and Districts Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE DIDITA

1) AOECALB100643 2) N WANA 2001075291084 3) 556 DIMBAZA TOWNSHIP, DIMBAZA, 5618
Dimbaza and Districts Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE DIDITA

1) AOECALB100644 2) P SIHLABAKA 4701155681082 3) P.O. Box 212, DIMBAZA, 5671 Dimbaza and Districts Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE DIDITA

1) AOECALB100656 2) M Dyantyi 7906085575083 3) 2423 Dimbaza, Tembisa Township, Dimbaza, 5671
Dimbaza and Districts Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE DIDITA

1) AOECALB100680 2) LP Lujalajala 6208210913086 3) 1452 Dimbaza, Dimbaza, DIMBAZA, 5671 Dimbaza and Districts Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE DIDITA

1) AOECALB101015 2) M M GOQOLO 5807105415080 3) P.O. Box 459, Matata Location, KING WILLIAM'S TOWN, 5600
Dimbaza and Districts Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE DIDITA

1) AOECALB101019 2) LUYANDA TUKAYI 8908175916085 3) P.O. Box 212, KING WILLIAM'S TOWN, 5600
Dimbaza and Districts Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE DIDITA

ANNEXURE DIDITA

1. King Williams Town (Origin), Secunda (Highveld Ridge) (Destination) - ecbrcad229(31009P12059J10047709)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join
N12 to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville and Johannesburg, join N3 to authorized Secunda Rank and return.

2. Bisho (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad083(3100NQ32041W00044809)From authorized Bisho
Rank, along N2 and R102 to authorized Mdantsane Rank and return.

3. Bisho (Origin), Berlin (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad084(3100NQ3204K500044810)From authorized Bisho Rank,
along N2 to authorized Berlin Rank and return.

4. Bisho (Origin), Border Technikon (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcad085(3100NQ3204KD00044812)From
authorized Bisho Rank, along N2 to Border Technikon, Berlin and return.

5. Dimbaza (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), Dimbaza (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
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ecbrcad120(3203T43203T400044882)From authorized Dimbaza Rank to any designated Taxi Stop/Rank within Dimbaza
and return.

6. Dimbaza (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad121(3203T431009P00044883)From
authorized Dimbaza Rank, along R63 to authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

7. King Williams Town (Origin), Bethlehem (Destination) - ecbrcad230(31009P71001B10047726)From authorised King
William's Rank, along R346 to join N6, along N6 to Rouxville along R26 via Wepener and Bethlehem to 57, along 57 via
Heilbron to authorised Secunda rank and return.

8. Dimbaza (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad122a(3203T431002A00162703)From
authorized Dimbaza Rank, along R63 to Zihlaleni and return.

9. King Williams Town (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad198(31009P31009P00045028)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank to any designated Taxi Stop/Rank within King Williams Town and return.

10. King Williams Town (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad199(31009P31009P00045029)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank to Ndakana, Peelton, Skobeni, Rhamyiba, Luphondweni, Cwengcwe, Kwamxhalanga,
Mxhalanga, Zinyoka, Kwanyande, Balazi, Ethembeni, Liefeld, Nkqantosi, Debe Nek, Gubevu, Bulembu, Kwaqwele,
Mamata, Handasi, Masingata, Pirrie, Modaka, Zigodlo, Bonke, Godidi, Kwajubisa, Zimbaba, Mtyolo, Kwalini, Rhayi,
Noncampa, Gwaba, Gxwalane, Bhele, Qaga, Masele, Qugqwala, Tyata, Kalana, Tamarha, Dolomba, Zalarha, Mtati,
Dubu, Zwelitsha, Machibini, Mimosa Park, Welcome Wood, Gwili- Gwili, Qongqotha, Gwethu, Twecu, Mlakalaka,
Phakamisa, Breidbach, Mount Coke and Ndileka return.

11. King Williams Town (Origin), Berlin (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad200(31009P3204K500045030)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along N2 to Berlin Rank and return.

12. King Williams Town (Origin), Border Technikon (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcad201(31009P320AFK00045031)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, along N2 to Border Technikon, Berlin
and return.

13. King Williams Town (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad203(31009P32041W00045033)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R102 to authorized Mdantsane Rank and return.

14. King Williams Town (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad204(31009P30012M00045034)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank along N2 to authorized East London Rank and return.

15. King Williams Town (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad205(31009P30012M00045035)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along N2 to Berlin, then proceed along N2 to authorized East London Rank and
return.

16. King Williams Town (Origin), Bisho (Destination) - ecbrcad206(31009P3100NQ00045037)From authorized King Williams
Town Rank, along Maitland Road into R63 to authorized Bisho Rank and return.

17. King Williams Town (Origin), Stutterheim (Destination) - ecbrcad210(31009P3100KA10045042)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue to authorized Stutterheim Rank and return.

18. King Williams Town (Origin), Whittlesea/Sada (Destination) - ecbrcad211(31009P3100M010045044)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart, turn left into R345 to authorized
Whittlesea Rank and return.

19. King Williams Town (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad213(31009P30012K10045046)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart to authorized
Queenstown Rank and return.

20. King Williams Town (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad214(31009P30012K10045048)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart, turn left into R345 to
Whittlesea, along R67 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

21. King Williams Town (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad215(31009P31002F10045049)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R63 to Komga, along N2 to authorized Butterworth Rank and return.

22. King Williams Town (Origin), Keiskammahoek (Amahlati Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad216(31009P3203WN10045050)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R63, turn off to authorized
Keiskammahoek Rank and return.

23. King Williams Town (Origin), Alice (Destination) - ecbrcad217(31009P31000B10045051)From authorized King Williams
Town Rank, along R63 to authorized Alice Rank and return.

24. King Williams Town (Origin), Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Destination) - ecbrcad219(31009P3204EF10045053)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R63 to Middledrift and return.

25. King Williams Town (Origin), Peddie (Destination) - ecbrcad220(31009P3100GP10045055)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along N2 to authorized Peddle Rank and return.

26. King Williams Town (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbrcad221(31009P31006E10045056)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along N2 via Peddle to authorized Grahamstown Rank and return.

27. King Williams Town (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad222(31009P3100NP10045057)From authorized King
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Williams Town Rank, along N2 via Grahamstown to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

28. King Williams Town (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad223(31009P4000WB10045058)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, along N2 via Port Elizabeth, George,
Riversdale and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

29. King Williams Town (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad224(31009P4000WB10045059)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, join R63, continue along R63 via Fort
Beaufort, Cookhouse and Somerset East to N9, along N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through
Laingsburg and Paarl to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

30. King Williams Town (Origin), Welkom (Destination) - ecbrcad226(31009P7100MF10045061)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to authorized Welkom Rank and
return.

31. King Williams Town (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad231(31009P1000Z310045066)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join
N12 to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

32. King Williams Town (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad232(31009P1000Z310045067)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Rouxville, along R26 via Bethlehem,
Vanderbijlpark and Vereeniging to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

33. King Williams Town (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad233(31009P1000Z310045068)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to Stutterheim, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join N1 via Kroonstad to
authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

34. King Williams Town (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad236(31009P30014110045071)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga to join N2, along N2 authorized Umtata Rank and return.

35. King Williams Town (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad237(31009P20018410045072)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga to join N2, along N2 authorized Durban Rank and return.

1) AOECALB100716 2) VERONICA NONYANISO DESELE 6406190104086 3) NO. 2 NU.17, MDANTSANE, 5219
MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

1) AOECALB100784 2) T Ginyi 5701195240088 3) P 0 BOX 981, EAST LONODN, EAST LONODN, 5200
MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

1) AOECALB100820 2) M NTLOSE 7102095879083 3) 1444 NU9, MDANTSANE, 5219
MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

1) AOECALB100947 2) MTHEMBISI ATWELL JAJI 5310185722087 3) 1851 NU 1, Mdantsane, 5219
MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 12 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

1) AOECALB100949 2) MXOLISI ATTWELL MNYUTA 4811085240089 3) 1966 NU 11, MDANTSANE, 5219
MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

1) AOECALB100954 2) MXOLISI ATTWELL MNYUTA 4811085240089 3) 1966 NU 11, MDANTSANE, 5219
MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
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7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

1) AOECALB100983 2) C Ndoro 5202025880086 3) 37006 PHASE 1, SCENARY PARK, EAST LONDAN, 5200
MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

1) AOECALB100985 2) Mzamo CIKO 8306105781085 3) 1214 Mahonyela Road, Amalinda, EAST LONDON, 5247
MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

1) AOECALB101023 2) S A Kumbuleni 5308075227084 3) 705 Zone 15, MDANTSANE, 5219
MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

1) AOECALB101086 2) MXOLISI MCGREGOR SONTSHATSHA 5505056203089 3) 14 Albany Street, North End, EAST LONDON, 5201
MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

1) AOECALB101087 2) MXOLISI MCGREGOR SONTSHATSHA 5505056203089 3) 14 ALBANY STREET, NORTH END, EAST LONDON,
5201 MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

ANNEXURE MELTA

1. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Mooiplaas (Great Kei Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcad011(30012M3204DA10043045)From
authorized East London Rank, along Northeast Expressway, join N2 to Mooiplaas and return.

2. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Peddle (Destination) - ecbrcad022(30012M3100GP10043043)From authorized East
London Rank, along R72 to Peddle Rank and return.

3. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad018(30012M30012K10043033)From
authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, along
R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

4. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad015(30012M31008B10043030)From authorized East
London Rank, along Commercial Road, join Northeast Expressway, along N2 to Butterworth to Idutywa Rank and return.

5. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad009(30012M30012M00043003)From
authorized East London Rank, along N2 to authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

6. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), N2 (East London) (Via Point 1), Kei Mouth (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcad012(30012M320AEV00043023)From authorized East London Rank, along N2 to Kei Mouth and return.

7. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), COMMERCIAL (Quigney) (Via Point 1), North East Expressway (East London) (Via
Point 2), N2 (East London) (Via Point 3), Butterworth (Via Point 4), Kentani (Destination) -
ecbrcad014(30012M31009G10043029)From authorized East London Rank, along Commercial Road, join Northeast
Expressway, along N2 to Butterworth, along Kentani Road to Kentani Rank and return.

8. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), COMMERCIAL (Quigney) (Via Point 1), North East Expressway (East London) (Via
Point 2), N2 (East London) (Via Point 3), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad013(30012M31002F10043027)From
authorized East London Rank, along Commercial Road, join Northeast Expressway, along N2 to Butterworth Taxi Rank
and return

9. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad004(30012M31004U00042998)From authorized
East London Rank, along Settlersway and R72 to Ncera and/or Chalumna and return.
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10. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad006(30012M30012M00043000)From
authorized East London Rank, along Ziphunzana Bypass to Mdantsane Rank and return

11. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad005(30012M31004U00042999)From authorized
East London Rank, along Mdantsane Access Road to Mdantsane Rank and return.

12. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad007(30012M30012M00043001)From
authorized East London Rank, along Amalinda Main Road and Voortrekker Road, join R102 to Mdantsane Rank and
return.

13. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad268(3204IW20018410045112)From
Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Voortrekker Road, along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

14. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad269(32041W1000Z310045113)From
Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, along 8346 to Stutterheim, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join N1 to
authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

15. East London (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ECBRCAD002a(31004U31002A00162660)From authorized East
London Rank any Location/Squater Camp within 20 km of East London, incl. Kwelera, Esanthini, Kwetyana, Grey
Hospital, Needs Camp, Mount Coke and New lands and return.

16. Berlin (East London) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad077a(3204K531002A00162682)From Berlin Rank
to locations along R102, incl. Dongwe, Nkqonkqweni, Mncotsho and Pakamisa and return.

17. Gonubie (East London) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad152a(3204CX31002A00162689)From any
designated Taxi Stop in Gonubie to locations/resorts within 20 km and return.

18. Border Technikon (East London) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad086a(320AFK31002A00162687)From
Border Technikon to locations along R102, incl. Dongwe, Nkqonkqweni, Mncotsho and Pakamisa and return.

19. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad266(32041W4000WB10045110)From Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, join R63 via Somerset
East, along R75, join N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through Paarl to authorized Taxi Rank in
Cape Town and return.

20. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad267(32041W30014110045111)From
Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Voortrekker Road, along N2 to Umtata Rank and return.

21. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad265(32041W4000WB10045109)From Mdantsane Rank, along N2 via King Williams Town and Somerset West to
authorized Taxi Rank in Cape Town and return.

22. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad264(32041W3100NP10045106)From Mdantsane
Rank, along N2 to authorized Taxi Rank in Port Elizabeth and return.

23. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Kentani (Destination) - ecbrcad262(32041W31009G10045104)From Mdantsane Rank,
along R102 to Voortrekker Road, along N2 to Butterworth, along Kentani Road to Kentani Taxi Rank and return.

24. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad263(32041W31008B10045105)From Mdantsane Rank,
along R102 to Voortrekker Road, along N2 to Idutywa Taxi Rank and return.

25. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcad260(32041W3100HT10045102)From authorized
Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, along R346 to Stutterheim, along N6 to authorized Queenstown Rank
and return.

26. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad261(32041W31002F10045103)From Mdantsane
Rank, along R102 to Voortrekker Road, along N2 to Butterworth Taxi Rank and return.

27. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), ilitha Township (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad256(32041W3204K400045097)From authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Ilitha/Ndevana and return.

28. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Berlin (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad257(32041W3204K500045099)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to Berlin Rank/Border Technikon and return.

29. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad259(32041W31009P00045101)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 and N2 to authorized Taxi Rank in King Williams Town and return.

30. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad029(30012M30014110043051)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left into North East Expressway, right onto the N2 to authorized
Umtata Rank and return.

31. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad025(30012M3100NP10043047)From authorized
East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and
return.

32. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London (Stopping Point 1), East London (Destination) -
ecbrcad001(30012M31004U00042984)From authorized East London Rank to any designated Taxi Stops within East
London and return.
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33. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad238(32041W32041W00045073)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank to any point within Mdantsane and return.

34. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad239(32041W32041W00045075)From
Mdantsane Rank to any location within 20 km, incl. Emncotsho, Noncedo, Liberty, Mount Ruth, Kewuti and New lands.

35. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad247(32041W31004U00045084)From authorized
Mdantsane Rank, along Ziphunzana Bypass to any authorized Taxi Rank/Taxi Stop in East London and return.

36. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad246(32041W32041W00045083)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along Mdantsane Access Road to any authorized Taxi Rank/Taxi Stop in East London and
return.

37. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad248(32041W31004U00045085)From authorized
Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to any authorized Taxi Rank/Taxi Stop in East London and return.

38. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Gonubie (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad250(32041W3204CX00045088)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102, Western Ave. and N2 to Gonubie Main Road to authorized Taxi Rank/Taxi
Stop in Gonubie and return.

1) AOECALB100717 2) M.A MTUSHE 7205175896081 3) P.O BOX 3778, King William's Town, KING WILLIAM'S TOWN, 5600
Bisho King Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BIKITA

1) AOECALB100719 2) M NKOPO 6009265633086 3) P.O. Box 4114, King William's Town, 5601 Bisho King Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BIKITA

1) AOECALB100720 2) V.N Mkhetho 6611270908088 3) 320420, Motel park, King Williams Town, 5600 Bisho King Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BIKITA

1) AOECALB100785 2) L Mkupa 7710125668084 3) P.O. Box 1408, King Williams Town, 5600 Bisho King Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BIKITA

1) AOECALB100853 2) XF LUPONDO 6705155234089 3) 8455 Sweetwaters, ZWELITSHA, 5608 Bisho King Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BIKITA

1) AOECALB100863 2) NKOSINATHI DURUWE 67020266220893)
TOWN, 5600 Bisho King Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 10 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BIKITA

1) AOECALB100868 2) MPUMELELO SOKOYI 77040860220843) 2258 Zone 9, ZWELITSHA, 5600 Bisho King Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BIKITA

1) AOECALB100979 2) Alson Ndana 6806066142088 3) 1000 Extension 5, Ginsberg, KING WILLIAMS TOWN, 5600
Bisho King Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
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7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BIKITA

1) AOECALB101018 2) ML JONI 7209175744085 3) P.O. Box 3504, Breidbach, King Williams Town, 5600 Bisho King Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BIKITA

ANNEXURE BIKITA

1. King Williams Town (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad198(31009P31009P00045028)From authorized King Williams
Town Rank to any designated Taxi Stop/Rank within King Williams Town and return.

2. King Williams Town (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad199(31009P31009P00045029)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank to Ndakana, Peelton, Skobeni, Rhamyiba, Luphondweni, Cwengcwe, Kwamxhalanga,
Mxhalanga, Zinyoka, Kwanyande, Balazi, Ethembeni, Liefeld, Nkqantosi, Debe Nek, Gubevu, Bulembu, Kwaqwele,
Mamata, Handasi, Masingata, Pirrie, Modaka, Zigodlo, Bonke, Godidi, Kwajubisa, Zimbaba, Mtyolo, Kwalini, Rhayi,
Noncampa, Gwaba, Gxwalane, Bhele, Qaga, Masele, Qugqwala, Tyata, Kalana, Tamarha, Dolomba, Zalarha, Mtati,
Dubu, Zwelitsha, Machibini, Mimosa Park, Welcome Wood, Gwili-Gwili, Qongqotha, Gwethu, Twecu, Mlakalaka,
Phakamisa, Breidbach, Mount Coke and Ndileka return.

3. King Williams Town (Origin), Berlin (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad200(31009P3204K500045030)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along N2 to Berlin Rank and return.

4. King Williams Town (Origin), Border Technikon (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcad201(31009P320AFK00045031)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, along N2 to Border Technikon, Berlin
and return.

5. King Williams Town (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad203(31009P32041W00045033)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R102 to authorized Mdantsane Rank and return.

6. King Williams Town (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad204(31009P30012M00045034)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank along N2 to authorized East London Rank and return.

7. King Williams Town (Origin), Bisho (Destination) - ecbrcad206(31009P3100NQ00045037)From authorized King Williams
Town Rank, along Maitland Road into R63 to authorized Bisho Rank and return.

8. King Williams Town (Origin), Stutterheim (Destination) - ecbrcad210(31009P3100KA10045042)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along 8346 to join N6, continue to authorized Stutterheim Rank and return.

9. King Williams Town (Origin), Whittlesea/Sada (Destination) -ecbrcad211(31009P3100M010045044)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart, turn left into R345 to authorized
Whittlesea Rank and return.

10. King Williams Town (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad213(31009P30012K10045046)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart to authorized
Queenstown Rank and return.

11. King Williams Town (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad214(31009P30012K10045048)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart, turn left into R345 to
Whittlesea, along R67 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

12. King Williams Town (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad215(31009P31002F10045049)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R63 to Komga, along N2 to authorized Butterworth Rank and return.

13. King Williams Town (Origin), Keiskammahoek (Amahlati Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad216(31009P3203WN10045050)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R63, turn off to authorized
Keiskammahoek Rank and return.

14. King Williams Town (Origin), Alice (Destination) - ecbrcad217(31009P31000B10045051)From authorized King Williams
Town Rank, along R63 to authorized Alice Rank and return.

15. King Williams Town (Origin), Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Destination) - ecbrcad219(31009P3204EF10045053)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R63 to Middledrift and return.

16. King Williams Town (Origin), Peddle (Destination) - ecbrcad220(31009P3100GP10045055)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along N2 to authorized Peddle Rank and return.

17. King Williams Town (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad222(31009P3100NP10045057)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along N2 via Grahamstown to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

18. King Williams Town (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad223(31009P4000WB10045058)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, along N2 via Port Elizabeth, George,
Riversdale and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

19. King Williams Town (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
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ecbrcad224(31009P4000WB10045059)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, join R63, continue along R63 via Fort
Beaufort, Cookhouse and Somerset East to N9, along N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through
Laingsburg and Paarl to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

20. King Williams Town (Origin), Welkom (Destination) - ecbrcad226(31009P7100MF10045061)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to authorized Welkom Rank and
return.

21. King Williams Town (Origin), Carletonville (Destination) -ecbrcad228(31009P11002P10045063)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to
Potchefstroom, turn right to authorized Carletonville Rank and return.

22. King Williams Town (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad231(31009P1000Z310045066)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join
N12 to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

23. King Williams Town (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad233(31009P1000Z310045068)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to Stutterheim, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join N1 via Kroonstad to
authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

24. King Williams Town (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad237(31009P20018410045072)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga to join N2, along N2 authorized Durban Rank and return.

25. King Williams Town (Origin), Secunda (Highveld Ridge) (Destination) - ecbrcad229(31009P12059J10047709)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join
N12 to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville and Johannesburg, join N3 to authorized Secunda Rank and return.

26. King Williams Town Taxi Rank (Origin), Standerton NU (Lekwa Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad580(30012U8203DL10148567)From authorized King William's Town along R346 towards Stutterheim, join N6 towards
Queenstown, Jamestown, Alwal North, Rouxville turn right towards Zastron, Wepennar, turn right towards Hobhouse, turn right
towards Ladybrandt, Forriesburg, Chlocolan, Bethlehem, join N3 towards Wadden, Vrede,Standarton to Secunda authorised rank and
return the same direction (off-loading without loading en route both directions).

1) AOECALB100821 2) We le Ngqandende 5806095804089 3) 37164 PHASE 1, SCENERY PARK, EAST LONDON, 5201
5201 East London Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE ELTA

1) AOECALB100864 2) D Jina 4011250019083 3) 71 Parkridge Road, Parkside, East London, 5200 East London Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE ELTA

1) AOECALB100866 2) JJ Jina 6712255153086 3) 14 Dorking Place, Parkside, East London, 5209 East London Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE ELTA

ANNEXURE ELTA

1. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Mooiplaas (Great Kei Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcad011(30012M3204DA10043045)From
authorized East London Rank, along Northeast Expressway, join N2 to Mooiplaas and return.

2. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad024(30012M3100NP10043046)From authorized
East London Rank, along R72 via Port Alfred, then along N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

3. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad025(30012M3100NP10043047)From authorized
East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and
return.

4. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad026(30012M4000WB10043048)From authorized East London Rank, along R72 via Port Alfred, then along N2 via
Port Elizabeth and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

5. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad029(30012M30014110043051)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left into North East Expressway, right onto the N2 to authorized
Umtata Rank and return.

6. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad027(30012M4000WB10043049)From authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road,
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right onto the N2 via King Williams Town and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

7. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad030(30012M20018410043052)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left into North East Expressway, right onto the N2 to authorized
Durban Rank and return.

8. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad031(30012M71001G10043053)From authorized
East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along the N6 to
authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

9. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad032(30012M71001G10043054)From authorized
East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, along 8346 to join
N6, continue via Stutterheim to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

1) AOECALB100858 2) S. NTENJANA 6002145650081 3) 168 Nul 1 , MDANTSANE, 5219
MDANTSANE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MUSTA

1) AOECALB100859 2) S. NTENJANA 6002145650081 3) 168 Nul 1 , MDANTSANE, 5219
MDANTSANE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MUSTA

1) AOECALB100867 2) SIVUYILE SIMANGENTLOKO 7909246200088 3) 77 NUS, MDANTSANE, MDANTSANE, 5219
MDANTSANE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: BCM Taxis 011114 (01 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MUSTA

1) AOECALB100956 2) Eric Pumlani Magingxa 5606225914083 3) F131 Hugh Masekela Drive, Belgravia, East London, 5201
MDANTSANE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MUSTA

1) AOECALB101020 2) M. FUNISELO 8903165695088 3) 150 ELEPHANT ROAD, BUFFALO FLATS, EAST LONDON, 5200
MDANTSANE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MUSTA

1) AOECALB101022 2) M. FUNISELO 8903165695088 3) 150 ELEPHANT ROAD, BUFFALO FLATS, EAST LONDON, 5200
MDANTSANE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MUSTA

1) AOECALB101027 2) X. Nomgca 7709065942087 3) 1045 Nu 5, Mdantsane, 5219
MDANTSANE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 021114 (02 Nov 2014)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MUSTA

ANNEXURE MUSTA

1. East London (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad373(31004U4209SS10049924)From
authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 via King Williams Town, Port
Elizabeth, George, Riversdale and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.
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2. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), COMMERCIAL (Quigney) (Via Point 1), North East Expressway (East London) (Via
Point 2), N2 (East London) (Via Point 3), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad013(30012M31002F10043027)From
authorized East London Rank, along Commercial Road, join Northeast Expressway, along N2 to Butterworth Taxi Rank
and return

3. East London (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad372(31004U4209SS10049923)From
authorized East London Rank, along R72 via Port Alfred, then along N2 via Port Elizabeth, George, Riversdale and
Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

4. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Berlin (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad258(32041W3204K500045100)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Berlin Rank/Border Technikon and return.

5. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad259(32041W31009P00045101)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 and N2 to authorized Taxi Rank in King Williams Town and return.

6. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Potsdam (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad241(32041W320AFC00045077)From
Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Potsdam and return.

7. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Fort Jackson (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcad242(32041W32041S00045078)From Mdantsane Rank, along R102 and N2 to Fort Jackson and return.

8. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Embekweni (King Williams Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad245(32041W320AFZ00045082)From Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, join R63 to Embekweni
and return.

9. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad246(32041W32041W00045083)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along Mdantsane Access Road to any authorized Taxi Rank/Taxi Stop in East London and
return.

10. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Ilitha Township (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad256(32041W3204K400045097)From authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to llitha/Ndevana and return.

11. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad238(32041W32041W00045073)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank to any point within Mdantsane and return.

12. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad239(32041W32041W00045075)From
Mdantsane Rank to any location within 20 km, incl. Emncotsho, Noncedo, Liberty, Mount Ruth, Kewuti and New lands.

13. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad035(30012M1000Z310043057)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along
the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 through Welkom to Klerksdorp, join N12 via Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville,
then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

14. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Fort Beaufort (Destination) - ecbrcad020(30012M31005Q10043041)From authorized
East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, join R63 to
authorized Fort Beaufort Rank and return.

15. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Peddie (Destination) - ecbrcad021(30012M3100GP10043042)From authorized East
London Rank, along N2 to Peddle Rank and return.

16. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbrcad023(30012M31006E10043044)From authorized
East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to authorized Grahamstown Rank and
return.

17. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad024(30012M3100NP10043046)From authorized
East London Rank, along R72 via Port Alfred, then along N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

18. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad025(30012M3100NP10043047)From authorized
East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and
return.

19. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad028(30012M4000WB10043050)From authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road,
right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, join R63 via Fort Beaufort and Somerset East to N9, along N9 to Aberdeen,
along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through Laingsburg and Paarl to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

20. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad029(30012M30014110043051)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left into North East Expressway, right onto the N2 to authorized
Umtata Rank and return.

21. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad030(30012M20018410043052)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left into North East Expressway, right onto the N2 to authorized
Durban Rank and return.

22. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad031(30012M71001G10043053)From authorized
East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along the N6 to
authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

23. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad032(30012M71001G10043054)From authorized

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 185

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, along R346 to join
N6, continue via Stutterheim to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

24. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Welkom (Destination) - ecbrcad033(30012M7100MF10043055)From authorized East
London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along the N6 to
Bloemfontein, join R30 through Theunissen to authorized Welkom Rank and return.

25. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad015(30012M31008B10043030)From authorized East
London Rank, along Commercial Road, join Northeast Expressway, along N2 to Butterworth to Idutywa Rank and return.

26. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad016(30012M30012K10043031)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along
the N6 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

27. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad017(30012M30012K10043032)From
authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, along
R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart, turn left into 8345 to Whittlesea, along R67 to authorized
Queenstown Rank and return.

28. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad018(30012M30012K10043033)From
authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, along
R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

29. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Alfred (Destination) - ecbrcad019(30012M3100HC10043034)From authorized East
London Rank, along R72 to authorized Port Alfred Rank and return.
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PORT ELIZABETH
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X6010, Port Elizabeth, 6056, and the respective applicant.
Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X6010,

Port Elizabeth, 6056, en die betrokke applikant.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's office.
Vol le besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek 18 ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se

kantoor.
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1) AOECWDLB1002 2) LIZOLWETHU MPANDA 9409286045083) 18 JEMBO STREET, ZWIDE SOWETO ON SEA,
49 PORT ELIZABETH, 6001

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT
ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN. -
ECBRCWDMCAB001(ECECBRCWDMCAB0128721)FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA
METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
AND RETURN.

7.1.1.2. Area of Operation - FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT
ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN. -
ECBRCWDMCAB001(ECECBRCWDMCAB0128721)FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA
METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
AND RETURN.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) SW Zamisa 5408165605080 3) 11 Mshumane Str, NU7 Motherwell, Port Elizabeth,
59 6210 PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428(3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd433(3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434(3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd435(3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.1.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.
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7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445(3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448 (3209UO3100L110045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddle taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) R.P. BEUKES 6206045209084 3) 33 STIRLING ROAD, ROWALLAN PARK, PORT
61 ELIZABETH, 6025 NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

22078, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd194(3209UM3100L900045581)From
Norwich rank along Strand Street into Russell Rd, into Govan Mbeki Ave, Along Commercial Rd, into Uitenhage Rd, into
Dyke Rd, into Old Uitenhage Rd, into Constitution rank, Uitenhage and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Seaview (Seaview) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd195(3209UM32001J00045583)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into M9 into Walmer Boulevard into Fifth
Ave, into Villiers Rd into Sixth Ave into Main Rd (Walmer) into 17th Ave into Harold Str (Char lo) into Walter Rd into
Buffelsfontein Rd (Mount Pleasant) into Seaview Rd into Old Seaview Road Bus shelters and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Missionvale (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbmwd196(3209UM32007W00045584)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into Russell Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into
Uitenhage Rd into Commercial Rd into Uitenhage Rd into Dyke Rd into Rottingdean Rd into St. Leonards Rd into Dyke
Road into Old Bethelsdorp Rd into Old Uitenhage Rd (Missionvale) to bus shelters at Vista University and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.4. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd199(3209UM4209SS10045588)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd onto the N2, via Humansdorp Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via the New Horizons
taxi rank, Plettenberg Bay (drop off & pick up) via Knysna Taxi Rank in Nelson Street (drop off & pick up) via Norwich
Taxi Rank, St. Marks Square, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay Taxi rank in Bill Jeffrey Dr (pick up & drop off)
to Belhar taxi rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.5. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd200(3209UM4209SS10045590)From Norwich taxi rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd, onto the N2 via Kareedouw (pick up & drop off) via Canvada Str bus shelters,
Joubertina (pick up & drop off) via Krakeel via Louterwater (pick up & drop off) via Misgund (pick up & drop off) via
Haarlem (pick up & drop off) via Avontuur (pick up & drop off) via Uniondale (R62) (pick up & drop off) via De Rust (R339)
(pick up & drop off) via Dysselsdorp (N12) via Springbok Avenue Circle, Oudtshoorn (pick up & drop off) via Calitzdorp
(R62) via Ladismith via Barrydale via Montagu via Ashton (N15) via Robertson via Worcester (N1) via Paarl to Belhar taxi
rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Middelburg - EC (Destination) - ecbrcwd202(3209UM31000M10045592)From
Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave via Uitenhage Rd to
Despatch, Constitution taxi rank, Uitenhage (pick up & drop off), Glenconnor (R75), via Springbok Str, Jansenville
(pick up & drop off) via taxi rank on corner of Narsing & Snowdrop Str, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) onto N9 to
Middelburg Station (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cradock (Destination) - ecbrcwd203(3209UM31003H10045594)From Norwich
Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave onto N2 via Colchester, via
Paterson rank (pick up & drop off), via Cookhouse Station (pick up & drop off) via Norwich Long Distance Taxi Rank,
Francis Str, Somerset East (pick up & drop off) to Beeren Str taxi rank, Cradock (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.8. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcwd204(3209UM30013F10045595)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Grahamstown, Peddie, King William's Town to East London City
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Taxi Rank (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcwd205(3209UM30013F10045596)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Alexandria, Port Alfred to East London City Taxi Rank (drop off
only) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) R.P. BEUKES 6206045209084 3) 33 STIRLING ROAD, ROWALLAN PARK, PORT
62 ELIZABETH, 6025 NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

22078, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbmwd194(3209UM3100L900045581)From
Norwich rank along Strand Street into Russell Rd, into Govan Mbeki Ave, Along Commercial Rd, into Uitenhage Rd, into
Dyke Rd, into Old Uitenhage Rd, into Constitution rank, Uitenhage and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Seaview (Seaview) (Destination) -
ecbrowd195(3209UM32001J00045583)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into M9 into Walmer Boulevard into Fifth
Ave, into Villiers Rd into Sixth Ave into Main Rd (Walmer) into 17th Ave into Harold Str (Char lo) into Walter Rd into
Buffelsfontein Rd (Mount Pleasant) into Seaview Rd into Old Seaview Road Bus shelters and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Missionvale (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbmwd196(3209UM32007W00045584)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into Russell Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into
Uitenhage Rd into Commercial Rd into Uitenhage Rd into Dyke Rd into Rottingdean Rd into St. Leonards Rd into Dyke
Road into Old Bethelsdorp Rd into Old Uitenhage Rd (Missionvale) to bus shelters at Vista University and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.4. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrowd199(3209UM4209SS10045588)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd onto the N2, via Humansdorp Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via the New Horizons
taxi rank, Plettenberg Bay (drop off & pick up) via Knysna Taxi Rank in Nelson Street (drop off & pick up) via Norwich
Taxi Rank, St. Marks Square, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay Taxi rank in Bill Jeffrey Dr (pick up & drop off)
to Belhar taxi rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.5. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd200(3209UM4209SS10045590)From Norwich taxi rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd, onto the N2 via Kareedouw (pick up & drop off) via Canvada Str bus shelters,
Joubertina (pick up & drop off) via Krakeel via Louterwater (pick up & drop off) via Misgund (pick up & drop oft) via
Haarlem (pick up & drop off) via Avontuur (pick up & drop off) via Uniondale (R62) (pick up & drop off) via De Rust (R339)
(pick up & drop off) via Dysselsdorp (N12) via Springbok Avenue Circle, Oudtshoorn (pick up & drop off) via Calitzdorp
(R62) via Ladismith via Barrydale via Montagu via Ashton (N15) via Robertson via Worcester (N1) via Paarl to Belhar taxi
rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Middelburg - EC (Destination) - ecbrcwd202(3209UM3100DM10045592)From
Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave via Uitenhage Rd to
Despatch, Constitution taxi rank, Uitenhage (pick up & drop off), Glenconnor (R75), via Springbok Str, Jansenville
(pick up & drop off) via taxi rank on corner of Narsing & Snowdrop Str, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) onto N9 to
Middelburg Station (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cradock (Destination) - ecbrcwd203(3209UM31003H10045594)From Norwich
Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave onto N2 via Colchester, via
Paterson rank (pick up & drop off), via Cookhouse Station (pick up & drop off) via Norwich Long Distance Taxi Rank,
Francis Str, Somerset East (pick up & drop off) to Beeren Str taxi rank, Cradock (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.8. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcwd204(3209UM30013F10045595)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Grahamstown, Peddie, King William's Town to East London City
Taxi Rank (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcwd205(3209UM30013F10045596)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
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into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Alexandria, Port Alfred to East London City Taxi Rank (drop off
only) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) S SPEELMAN 6811305341087 3) 138 Nkamela Str, NU12 - Motherwell, Port Elizabeth,
63 6211 PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428(3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd433(3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434(3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd435(3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.1.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445(3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448 (3209UO3100L110045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddle taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) T. NTSHANGASE 7510125801085 3) 10101 DUNA STREET, SEYISI, PORT ELIZABETH,
67 6001 PORT ELIZABETH AND DISTRICTS TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

4

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 191

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



6) PORT ELIZABETH AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
801 CORNER HOUSE, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH,
6001

Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd021(3209U0320AG900045298)From Njoli Square, Kwazakhele along Njoli Rd into Ntshekisa Str into
Commercial Rd,
Govan Mbeki Ave to Griffen Str Taxi Rank and return via Holland Str into Govan Mbeki
Ave onto Settlers Freeway into Burman Road into Old Grahamstown Rd into Ferguson
via Mendi Rd into Ngesi str into Ntshekisa Rd into Njoli Road to Njoli Square,Kwazakhele.

7.1.1.2. Seyisi Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd023(3209UP320AG900045300)From Seyisi Square taxi rank, Kwazakhele along Seyisi Str into Maganda Str into
Moduka Str into Ntshekisa Str into Commercial Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave to Griffin Str taxi rank and return via Holland Str
into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers Freeway into Burman Road into Old Grahamstown Rd into Ferguson Rd into Ave A
into Tshangana Str into Maqanda Str into Seyisi Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Kwalloxolo (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd032(320079320AG900045309)From Kwalloxolo Township taxi rank into old Uitenhage Rd through Kleinskool,
Main Rd, Missionvale into Uitenhage Rd into Commercial Rd, into Govan Mbeki Ave into Griffen Str taxi rank and return
via Holland str onto Settlers Freeway into Commercial
Rd into Uitenhage Rd, Main Rd, Missionvale, Kleinskool to Kwalloxolo taxi rank.

7.1.1.4. GOVAN MBEKI (PE-Central) (Origin), UPE (Urban) (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd042(332AG83209UN00045342)From Griffen str taxi rank, Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
freeway into Humewood Dr into 2nd Ave into College Campus, into 3rd Ave into Erasmus dr into Admirelity Dr into
University Drive and turn at UPE Entrance and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. MKWENKWE (KwaDwesi) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd046(332EVB320AG900045349)From Mkwenkwe str taxi rank, Kwadwesi along Mkwenkwe str cross Uitenhage
rd into Ralo str into Bethelsdorp rd into Uitenhage rd into Commercial rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into Griffen str taxi rank
and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd056(332GEE21004R10045359)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli Rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown rd onto N2 via
Nanaga via Grahamstown via Peddie via King William's Town via Komga via Butterworth (drop off) via Idutywa (drop off),
via Umtata Main rank, York rd (drop off & pick up) via Qumbu (drop off) via Mount Frere via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via
Hardin via Port Shepstone via Empangeni to Beria Str taxi rank, Durban (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.7. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcwd058(332GEE31005D10045362)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown Rdn into Baxter Rd
into Burman Rd onto N2 via Nanaga via Grahamstown, via Fort Beaufort via Seymour via Whittlesea via Queenstown via
Cofimvaba to Engcobo High str taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Origin), Humansdorp (Destination) -
ecbrcwd062(320AG931008810045366)From Griffin Str taxi rank Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
Freeway, onto N2 via R330 to Hankey Main Rd taxi rank (pick up & drop off) proceed R330 to Meerblock taxi rank,
Jeffreys Bay (pick up & drop off) back onto R330 onto R102 to Humansdorp taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via
R102 onto N2 to Griffen Str taxi rank, Port Elizabeth.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) T. NTSHANGASE 7510125801085
68

4) not available New OL
6) PORT ELIZABETH AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION

801 CORNER HOUSE, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH,
6001

3) 10101 DUNA STREET, SEYISI, PORT ELIZABETH,
6001 PORT ELIZABETH AND DISTRICTS TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd021(3209U0320AG900045298)From Njoli Square, Kwazakhele along Njoli Rd into Ntshekisa Str into
Commercial Rd,
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Govan Mbeki Ave to Griffen Str Taxi Rank and return via Holland Str into Govan Mbeki
Ave onto Settlers Freeway into Burman Road into Old Grahamstown Rd into Ferguson
via Mendi Rd into Ngesi str into Ntshekisa Rd into Njoli Road to Njoli Square,Kwazakhele.

7.1.1.2. Seyisi Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd023(3209UP320AG900045300)From Seyisi Square taxi rank, Kwazakhele along Seyisi Str into Maqanda Str into
Moduka Str into Ntshekisa Str into Commercial Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave to Griffin Str taxi rank and return via Holland Str
into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers Freeway into Burman Road into Old Grahamstown Rd into Ferguson Rd into Ave A
into Tshangana Str into Maqanda Str into Seyisi Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Kwalloxolo (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd032(320079320AG900045309)From Kwalloxolo Township taxi rank into old Uitenhage Rd through Kleinskool,
Main Rd, Missionvale into Uitenhage Rd into Commercial Rd, into Govan Mbeki Ave into Griffen Str taxi rank and return
via Holland str onto Settlers Freeway into Commercial
Rd into Uitenhage Rd, Main Rd, Missionvale, Kleinskool to Kwalloxolo taxi rank.

7.1.1.4. GOVAN MBEKI (PE-Central) (Origin), UPE (Urban) (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd042(332AG83209UN00045342)From Griffen str taxi rank, Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
freeway into Humewood Dr into 2nd Ave into College Campus, into 3rd Ave into Erasmus dr into Admirelity Dr into
University Drive and turn at UPE Entrance and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. MKWENKWE (KwaDwesi) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd046(332EVB320AG900045349)From Mkwenkwe str taxi rank, Kwadwesi along Mkwenkwe str cross Uitenhage
rd into Ralo str into Bethelsdorp rd into Uitenhage rd into Commercial rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into Griffen str taxi rank
and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd056(332GEE21004R10045359)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli Rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown rd onto N2 via
Nanaga via Grahamstown via Peddie via King William's Town via Komga via Butterworth (drop off) via Idutywa (drop off),
via Umtata Main rank, York rd (drop off & pick up) via Qumbu (drop off) via Mount Frere via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via
Hardin via Port Shepstone via Empangeni to Beria Str taxi rank, Durban (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.7. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcwd058(332GEE31005D10045362)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown Rdn into Baxter Rd
into Burman Rd onto N2 via Nanaga via Grahamstown, via Fort Beaufort via Seymour via Whittlesea via Queenstown via
Cofimvaba to Engcobo High str taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Origin), Humansdorp (Destination) -
ecbrcwd062(320AG931008810045366)From Griffin Str taxi rank Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
Freeway, onto N2 via R330 to Hankey Main Rd taxi rank (pick up & drop off) proceed R330 to Meerblock taxi rank,
Jeffreys Bay (pick up & drop off) back onto R330 onto R102 to Humansdorp taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via
R102 onto N2 to Griffen Str taxi rank, Port Elizabeth.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) RV Rubu 5408245794086
76

4) LECWDLB12184 Amendment of Route
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

3) 64 Cetu Street, Kwamagxaki, Port Elizabeth, 6201
PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.2. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
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M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd431(3100NP3100NP00045879)From Kwalamani taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Koyana Str through to Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into Holland Str into Victoria
Quay to Cawood Str taxi rank, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrowd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrowd430(3100NP3100NP00045877)From Kwalamani taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Koyana Str through to Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd into Chase Str into Keeton Str into Lindsay Rd into
Standford Rd into Harrower Rd to New Law Courts, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd432(3100NP3100NP00045880)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str into
Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave into Holland Str into Victoria Quay to Cawood Str taxi rank, North End and return via
the same route.

7.1.1.7. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd436(3100NP3100NP00045885)From Salamntu taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Daku Rd into Seyisi Str into Matomela through to Maqanda Str into Tshangana Str through to Ave A into
Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown Rd into Baxter Rd into Burman Rd through to M4 to Govan Mbeki Ave to Cawood Str
taxi rank, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd442 (3209UO3100HT10045898)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str
taxi rank (drop off & pick up) turn back onto the N2, and join the R67, onto the R63 via Fort Beaufort, Cambia Str taxi rank
(drop off & pick up) via Seymore taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) proceed to the
Victoria Rd city taxi rank, Queenstown (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445(3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448(3209U03100L110045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddle taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrowd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.2.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd430(3100NP3100NP00045877)From Kwalamani taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Koyana Str through to Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd into Chase Str into Keeton Str into Lindsay Rd into
Standford Rd into Harrower Rd to New Law Courts, North End and return via the same route.

7.2.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrowd431(3100NP3100NP00045879)From Kwalamani taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Koyana Str through to Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into Holland Str into Victoria
Quay to Cawood Str taxi rank, North End and return via the same route.

7.2.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd432 (3100NP3100NP00045880)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str into
Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave into Holland Str into Victoria Quay to Cawood Str taxi rank, North End and return via
the same route.

7.2.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd436 (3100NP3100NP00045885)From Salamntu taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Daku Rd into Seyisi Str into Matomela through to Maqanda Str into Tshangana Str through to Ave A into
Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown Rd into Baxter Rd into Burman Rd through to M4 to Govan Mbeki Ave to Cawood Str
taxi rank, North End and return via the same route.
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7.2.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd442(3209U03100HT10045898)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str
taxi rank (drop off & pick up) turn back onto the N2, and join the R67, onto the R63 via Fort Beaufort, Gamble Str taxi rank
(drop off & pick up) via Seymore taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) proceed to the
Victoria Rd city taxi rank, Queenstown (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.2.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445 (3209UO31004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.2.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448(3209U03100L110045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddie taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) RV Rubu 5408245794086 3) 64 Cetu Street, Kwamagxaki, Port Elizabeth, 6201
78 PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LECWDLB12183 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd430(3100NP3100NP00045877)From Kwalamani taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Koyana Str through to Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd into Chase Str into Keeton Str into Lindsay Rd into
Standford Rd into Harrower Rd to New Law Courts, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrowd431(3100NP3100NP00045879)From Kwalamani taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Koyana Str through to Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into Holland Str into Victoria
Quay to Cawood Str taxi rank, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd432 (3100NP3100NP00045880)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str into
Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave into Holland Str into Victoria Quay to Cawood Str taxi rank, North End and return via
the same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd436 (3100NP3100NP00045885)From Salamntu taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Daku Rd into Seyisi Str into Matomela through to Macianda Str into Tshangana Str through to Ave A into
Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown Rd into Baxter Rd into Burman Rd through to M4 to Govan Mbeki Ave to Cawood Str
taxi rank, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd442 (3209U03100HT10045898)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str
taxi rank (drop off & pick up) turn back onto the N2, and join the R67, onto the R63 via Fort Beaufort, Camble Str taxi rank
(drop off & pick up) via Seymore taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) proceed to the
Victoria Rd city taxi rank, Queenstown (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445 (3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448 (3209U03100L110045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddle taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
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ecbrcwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.1 Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.2.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd430(3100NP3100NP00045877)From Kwalamani taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Koyana Str through to Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd into Chase Str into Keeton Str into Lindsay Rd into
Standford Rd into Harrower Rd to New Law Courts, North End and return via the same route.

7.2.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd431(3100NP3100NP00045879)From Kwalamani taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Koyana Str through to Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into Holland Str into Victoria
Quay to Cawood Str taxi rank, North End and return via the same route.

7.2.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd432(3100NP3100NP00045880)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str into
Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave into Holland Str into Victoria Quay to Cawood Str taxi rank, North End and return via
the same route.

7.2.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd436(3100NP3100NP00045885)From Salamntu taxi rank,
Kwazakhele into Daku Rd into Seyisi Str into Matomela through to Maqanda Str into Tshangana Str through to Ave A into
Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown Rd into Baxter Rd into Burman Rd through to M4 to Govan Mbeki Ave to Cawood Str
taxi rank, North End and return via the same route.

7.2.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd442(3209U03100HT10045898)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str
taxi rank (drop off & pick up) turn back onto the N2, and join the R67, onto the R63 via Fort Beaufort, Camble Str taxi rank
(drop off & pick up) via Seymore taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) proceed to the
Victoria Rd city taxi rank, Queenstown (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.2.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbmwd445(3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.2.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448(3209U03100L110045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddle taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) Xola Richardo Stefana 8111235900088 3) PO BOX 152, ADDO, 6105
83

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service
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7.1.1.1. Addo (Sunday's River Valley Rural) (Origin), Addo (Sunday's River Valley Rural) (Destination) -
ECBRCWDCHART055(32006B32006B00128402)FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE SUNDAYS RIVER VALLEY
MUNICIPAL AREA OF ADDO TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) Martin Ralph Wilson 5904155057084
94

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 4 BLUEBERRY STREET, EXT 31 BETHELSDORP,
PORT ELIZABETH, 6059

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Origin), Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Destination) -
ECBRCWDCHART001(3100P03100P000128167)FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA
METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
AND RETURN.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) MZAMSENI LUCAS MHLONGO
95 7605095423082

4) not available New OL
6) PORT ELIZABETH AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION

801 CORNER HOUSE, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH,
6001

3) 357A NOSIDIMA STREET, KWAZAKHELE, PORT
ELIZABETH, 6205 PORT ELIZABETH AND
DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd021(3209U0320AG900045298)From Njoli Square, Kwazakhele along Njoli Rd into Ntshekisa Str into
Commercial Rd,
Govan Mbeki Ave to Griffen Str Taxi Rank and return via Holland Str into Govan Mbeki
Ave onto Settlers Freeway into Burman Road into Old Grahamstown Rd into Ferguson
via Mendi Rd into Ngesi str into Ntshekisa Rd into Njoli Road to Njoli Square,Kwazakhele.

7.1.1.2. Seyisi Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd023(3209UP320AG900045300)From Seyisi Square taxi rank, Kwazakhele along Seyisi Str into Maqanda Str into
Moduka Str into Ntshekisa Str into Commercial Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave to Griffin Str taxi rank and return via Holland Str
into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers Freeway into Burman Road into Old Grahamstown Rd into Ferguson Rd into Ave A
into Tshangana Str into Maqanda Str into Seyisi Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Kwalloxolo (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd032(320079320AG900045309)From Kwalloxolo Township taxi rank into old Uitenhage Rd through Kleinskool,
Main Rd, Missionvale into Uitenhage Rd into Commercial Rd, into Govan Mbeki Ave into Griffen Str taxi rank and return
via Holland str onto Settlers Freeway into Commercial
Rd into Uitenhage Rd, Main Rd, Missionvale, Kleinskool to Kwalloxolo taxi rank.

7.1.1.4. GOVAN MBEKI (PE-Central) (Origin), UPE (Urban) (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd042(332AG83209UN00045342)From Griffen str taxi rank, Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
freeway into Humewood Dr into 2nd Ave into College Campus, into 3rd Ave into Erasmus dr into Admirelity Dr into
University Drive and turn at UPE Entrance and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. MKWENKWE (KwaDwesi) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd046(332EVB320AG900045349)From Mkwenkwe str taxi rank, Kwadwesi along Mkwenkwe str cross Uitenhage
rd into Ralo str into Bethelsdorp rd into Uitenhage rd into Commercial rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into Griffen str taxi rank
and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd056(332GEE21004R10045359)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli Rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown rd onto N2 via
Nanaga via Grahamstown via Peddie via King William's Town via Komga via Butterworth (drop off) via Idutywa (drop off),
via Umtata Main rank, York rd (drop off & pick up) via Qumbu (drop off) via Mount Frere via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via
Hardin via Port Shepstone via Empangeni to Beria Str taxi rank, Durban (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.7. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcwd058(332GEE31005D10045362)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown Rdn into Baxter Rd
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into Burman Rd onto N2 via Nanaga via Grahamstown, via Fort Beaufort via Seymour via Whittlesea via Queenstown via
Cofimvaba to Engcobo High str taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Origin), Humansdorp (Destination) -
ecbrcwd062(320AG931008810045366)From Griffin Str taxi rank Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
Freeway, onto N2 via R330 to Hankey Main Rd taxi rank (pick up & drop off) proceed R330 to Meerblock taxi rank,
Jeffreys Bay (pick up & drop off) back onto R330 onto R102 to Humansdorp taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via
R102 onto N2 to Griffen Str taxi rank, Port Elizabeth.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) TJ Gqomo 7111075345080
97

4) not available New OL
6) UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO

BOX 1384, UITENHAGE, UITENHAGE, 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) 29 Dikana Street, Kwa-Nobuhle T/Ship, UITENHAGE,
6242 UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd458(3100L93100L900045916)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str across Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into
Pityana Str into Dla la Str into Mtyingizane Str into Kinikini Str into Mondile Str into Philani Ntsika Str into Ngeyakhe Str
into 1st Ave into 2nd Ave, into Ngeyakhe Str into Philani Ntsika Str, right into Lawrence Vinqi Str and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.2. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Via Point 1), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrowd457(3100L93100L900045915)From
Constitution Str taxi rank, into Drostdy Str into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd into
Jabavu Str into Mabandla Rd into Hopa Str into Bucwa Str into Philmon Kona Str into Zolile Nogcazi into Douz Str into
Triza Str back to Zolile Nogcazi Str into Philmon Kona Str into Fundam Str into Bucwa Str into Bantom Str into Mabandla
Rd into Matanzima Rd, Melbrookes Ave, into Magennis Str, Durban Str, Drostdy Str back to Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd459(3100L93100L900045917)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str into Durban Rd, into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into Tize Str
into Ponana Tini Rd, into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Cushe Str into Matomela Str into Tenth Ave stop at Ntili Str and return
into Tenth Ave into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Ponana Tini Rd, and return to Constitution Str taxi rank via Matanzima Rd,
Melbrookes Str, Magennis Str, Durban Str and Drostdy Str.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd462(3100L93200CY00045921)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str, into Caledon Str, proceed to Union Rd and join Old
Uitenhage Rd, into Algoa Rd into Commercial Rd into upper Kempston Rd into Stanford Rd into Berg Str Square taxi
rank, Korsten (pick up & drop off)and return past Livingstone Hospital, right into Chase Str into Algoa Rd and into old
Uitenhage Rd to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str into Caledon Str proceed to Union Rd and
join old Uitenhage Rd into Algoa Rd into Chase Rd, into Keeton Str, into Lindsay Rd, into Stanford Rd, into Jackson Str,
into Durban Rd, down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd and turn into Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten (pick up & drop oft)
and return via Kempston Rd into Commercial Rd onto Uitenhage Rd, into Despatch Main Rd into Durban Rd into Drostdy
and proceed to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

ROUTE 3
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into Ralo Str (Kwamagxaki) into Koyana Str turn left at Njoli Square and
proceed with upper Daku Rd into Struandale Rd proceed into Spondo Str, into Algoa Rd down Chase Str into Stanford Rd
proceed and turn into Newell Str into Durban Rd down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd to Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten
(pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Motherwell (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd463(3100L93200JS00045922)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Chase Str, into Caledon Str, into Van der Stel Str, into
Daniel Pienaar, into Amanzi Estate, back to Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, straight to
Edolweni taxi rank, Motherwell (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Upper Drostdy, into Caledon Str, down Union to R333,
into R20, into Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, straight to Edolweni taxi rank, Motherwell (pick
up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd467(3100L912059J10045928)ROUTE 1
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From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Paterson via Cookhouse via Bedford via Adelaide via Fort Beaufort
proceed to Seymour to Whittlesea proceed to Queenstown and proceed to Aliwal North to Bloemfontein, proceed with N1
to Kokstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Jansenville via Graaff-Reinet via Middelburg via Noupoort via Colesburg
via Springfontein via Bloemfontein to Kroonstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrawd468(3100L921004R10045929)From Constitution Rd taxi rank,
Uitenhage via Grahamstown via Peddie via King William's Town via Komga to Butterworth via Umtata go pass Qumbu
pass Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via Port Shepstone and to Weimer Hostel, Durban (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrawd469(3100L94200P910045930)From Kwamboya taxi
rank, Kwanobuhle into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd into Melbrookes Ave into Magennis Str into Durban Str into
Cuyler Str onto Old Cape Rd via Rock lands via Jeffreys Bay via Hankey via Boskor past Humansdorp (N2) via
Plettenberg Bay via Knysna (N2) via Thembalethu taxi rank, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay via Riversdale
via Heidelberg (N2) via Swellendam via Riviersonderend via Caledon via Grabouw (N2) via Somerset West via Strand to
Site "C" taxi rank, Khayelitsha, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1006 2) BERTRAND
98

4) not available New OL
6) Western Suburbs Taxi Association

Kempstone Motors, Port Elizabeth

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

HOR 8906165251083

Highfield Road
, Port Elizabeth , 6001

3) 85 VAN DER KEMP STREET, PARKSIDE, PORT
ELIZABETH, 6001 Western Suburbs Taxi Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. Greenbushes (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrawd001(3209U33200CY00045270)From Kuyga taxi rank, Greenbushes into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2), into
Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd, into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and
Highfield Rd, Korsten and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrawd002(3200CY3200CY00045271)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave into Warbler Str (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into
Ab lett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 in Warbler Str - no pick up) to Westering area and return via Boshoff Str onto the
Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into the taxi rank on the
corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.3. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Draaifontein (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd003(3321363209U800045272)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) left at turn-off to Kragga Kamma Rd, via Sunridge Park,
Lorraine, Theescombe, Richmond, Lakeside, Colleen Glen to Seaview and Draaifontein area and return via the same
route
or
Return via Colleen Glen, Lakeside, Richmond, Theescombe, Lorraine, Sunridge Park into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Old
Cape Road via Newton Park, Greenacres, down Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.4. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Kabega Park (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd004(3321703200E000045273)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) into second turn-off into Samantha Rd into Frikkie Kotze
Dr into Walker Dr (Sherwood area) into Devon Rd into Caledon Str into Heading ley Rd into Penridge Rd into Delt Str into
Avondale Rd, Kabega Park into Northumberland Ave into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive
into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.5. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Lorraine (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd005(3321703200E100045274)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd into Cottrell Str into
Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett
Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up), left turn-off to Kragga Kamma turn at robot in Circular dr into Van
Eck Str into Luneville Rd into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Freeway (N2), into Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into
Durban Rd to taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield rd, Korsten
or
Return from Luneville Rd into Van Eck Str into Pine Ave into William Moffett Expressway to Old Cape Rd into

12

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 199

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Gately Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield
Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.6. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), THORNHILL (Mount Croix) (Destination) - ecbmwd006(3321703329YE00045275)From
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into
Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2) into Old Cape Rd, (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett Str into
Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway into Old Cape Rd - no pick up) via Linton Grange, Kabega Park, Rowallan Park to Kuyga
taxi rank, Greenbushes proceed to St. Albans, to Witteklip(Woodridge School) proceed to Thornhill station (pick up &
drop off) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1007 2) TJ Jacobs 6203135643082
58

4) not available New OL
6) UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO

BOX 1384, UITENHAGE, UITENHAGE, 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) 3 Kula Street, Kwa-Nobuhle, Uitenhage, 6242
UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbmwd470(3100L931006B10045931)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str, into Constitution Str into Market Str into Caledon Str, into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
right onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Wolwefontein, Jansenville onto Graaff-Reinet Uncedo taxi rank at Goedals Square (drop off
& pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Uitenhage (Origin), Klipplaat (Destination) - ecbrcwd472 (3100L931009U10045934)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str into Caledon Str into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Glenconnor, through Wolwefontein onto 8329 to Baroe, turn onto gravel Rd to Klipplaat taxi rank
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Steytlerville (Destination) - ecbrowd471(3100L93100K510045933)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str, into Caledon Str, into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort via Wolwefontein onto R329 via Baroe into Mandela Rd Taxi Rank, Piet Retief Str Steytlerville
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrowd474(3100L93100L110045937)From Kwamboya taxi rank, Kwanobuhle,
down Mabandla Rd, into Matanzima Rd to Melbrookes Ave, into Coega Rd, onto N2 through Grahamstown, via Fort
Brown, via Fort Beaufort, via Alice, via Middeldrift to Cathcart Str taxi rank, King William's Town, via Komga to Station Str
taxi rank, Butterworth via Idutywa, Mcianduli Main Rd Taxi rank, via Engcobo, via Tsolo to York Rd taxi rank, Umtata
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Willowmore (Destination) - ecbrcwd473 (3100L93100MR10045935)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str, into Caledon Str into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Glen Connor, Wolwefontein onto R329 to Baroe and onto Steytlerville into Mandela Rd Taxi
Rank, Piet Retief Str, Steytlerville (drop off & pick up), into Dam Str tax rank, Willowmore (drop off & pick up) and return
via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbmwd467(3100L912059J10045928)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Paterson via Cookhouse via Bedford via Adelaide via Fort Beaufort
proceed to Seymour to Whittlesea proceed to Queenstown and proceed to Aliwal North to Bloemfontein, proceed with N1
to Kokstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Jansenville via Graaff-Reinet via Middelburg via Noupoort via Colesburg
via Springfontein via Bloemfontein to Kroonstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcwd465 (3100L932041W10045925)From Kwamboya taxi
rank, Kwanobuhle, into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd, into Melbrookes Ave into Coega Rd onto N2 to Makanas Kop
Taxi rank, Raglan Rd, Grahamstown (pick up & drop off), via Peddie to Cathcart Str taxi rank, King William's Town (drop
off), via Berlin, Fort Jackson to Uncedo Highway Taxi Rank, Mdantsane, East London (pick up & drop off) and return via
the same route.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd468 (3100L921004R10045929)From Constitution Rd taxi rank,
Uitenhage via Grahamstown via Peddle via King William's Town via Komga to Butterworth via Umtata go pass Qumbu
pass Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via Port Shepstone and to Walmer Hostel, Durban (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Uitenhage (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrowd469(3100L94200P910045930)From Kwamboya taxi
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rank, Kwanobuhle into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd into Melbrookes Ave into Magennis Str into Durban Str into
Cuyler Str onto Old Cape Rd via Rock lands via Jeffreys Bay via Hankey via Boskor past Humansdorp (N2) via
Plettenberg Bay via Knysna (N2) via Thembalethu taxi rank, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay via Riversdale
via Heidelberg (N2) via Swellendam via Riviersonderend via Caledon via Grabouw (N2) via Somerset West via Strand to
Site "C" taxi rank, Khayelitsha, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd466(3100L93100HT10045927)From Kwamboya taxi rank,
Kwanobuhle, into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd, into Melbrookes Ave into Coega Rd onto N2 through Patterson, via
Zuurberg, via Kommadagga, via Rippon, via Somerset-East, via Cookhouse (Shell Garage)(pick up & drop off) proceed
to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Bedford (pick up & drop off), to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Queen Str, Adelaide (pick up & drop off) onto
Uncedo Taxi Rank, Campbell Str, Fort Beaufort (pick up & drop off), via Balfour, via Seymour, to Whittle Sea Taxi Rank,
(pick up & drop off) to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Somerset Str, Queenstown (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbmwd461(3100L93100L900045919)From Constitution Str taxi rank, turn
left into Upper Drostdy Str into Constitution Str, into Chase Str, into Caledon Str, straight into Kamesh Str, into Bloekom
Str, into Chestnut Str, into Acacia Str, into Pappegaai Str, into Patrys Str, into Muscovey Str, on to Lovebird Str, into
Kamesh Str, over the bridge into Lapland, into Tuna Str and stop at Tuna Circle and return via the same route to
Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Motherwell (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd463 (3100L93200JS00045922)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Chase Str, into Caledon Str, into Van der Stel Str, into
Daniel Pienaar, into Amanzi Estate, back to Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, straight to
Edolweni taxi rank, Motherwell (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Upper Drostdy, into Caledon Str, down Union to R333,
into R20, into Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, straight to Edolweni taxi rank, Motherwell (pick
up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Addo (Sunday's River Valley Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd464(3100L932006B10045923)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Chase Str into Caldedon Str, into Van Der Stel Str,
into Daniel Pienaar, into Amanzi Estate, back to Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, into
Nomathamsanqa Rd to Addo Taxi Rank, Addo (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Upper Drostdy, into Caledon Str down Union to
R333 into R20, into Coega Rd, into Addo Rd into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd into Nomathamsanqa Rd, to Addo Taxi
Rank, Addo (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd462(3100L93200CY00045921)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str, into Caledon Str, proceed to Union Rd and join Old
Uitenhage Rd, into Algoa Rd into Commercial Rd into upper Kempston Rd into Stanford Rd into Berg Str Square taxi
rank, Korsten (pick up & drop off)and return past Livingstone Hospital, right into Chase Str into Algoa Rd and into old
Uitenhage Rd to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str into Caledon Str proceed to Union Rd and
join old Uitenhage Rd into Algoa Rd into Chase Rd, into Keeton Str, into Lindsay Rd, into Stanford Rd, into Jackson Str,
into Durban Rd, down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd and turn into Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten (pick up & drop off)
and return via Kempston Rd into Commercial Rd onto Uitenhage Rd, into Despatch Main Rd into Durban Rd into Drostdy
and proceed to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

ROUTE 3
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into Ralo Str (Kwamagxaki) into Koyana Str turn left at Njoli Square and
proceed with upper Daku Rd into Struandale Rd proceed into Spondo Str, into Algoa Rd down Chase Str into Stanford Rd
proceed and turn into Newell Str into Durban Rd down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd to Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten
(pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd459(3100L93100L900045917)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str into Durban Rd, into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into Tize Str
into Ponana Tini Rd, into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Cushe Str into Matomela Str into Tenth Ave stop at Ntili Str and return
into Tenth Ave into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Ponana Tini Rd, and return to Constitution Str taxi rank via Matanzima Rd,
Melbrookes Str, Magennis Str, Durban Str and Drostdy Str.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd460(3100L93100L900045918)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str into Durban Str turn into Gibbon Str turn to Dover Ave into Van Rooyen Str into Carl Vianey Str into McCarthy
Str into Bloekom Str into Chestnut Str onto Acacia Str into Pappegaai Str into Patrys Str into Muscovey Str into Lovebird
Str left into Kamesh Rd, into Lapland into Tuna Str into Kamesh Rd and return via the same route.
OR
Return from Tuna Str Circle, straight into Kamesh Str, into Lanner Str turn into Acacia Str, into Tired Rd, into Malad Str
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into Seagull Str into Plover Str into Rosedale Dr, into Acacia Str into Kamesh Str, straight into Caledon Str, turn into Bird
Str into Johan Cronje Square through Rich Str and return to Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd458(3100L93100L900045916)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str across Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into
Pityana Str into Dla la Str into Mtyingizane Str into Kinikini Str into Mondile Str into Philani Ntsika Str into Ngeyakhe Str
into 1st Ave into 2nd Ave, into Ngeyakhe Str into Philani Ntsika Str, right into Lawrence Vinqi Str and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Via Point 1), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd457(3100L93100L900045915)From
Constitution Str taxi rank, into Drostdy Str into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd into
Jabavu Str into Mabandla Rd into Hopa Str into Bucwa Str into Philmon Kona Str into Zolile Nogcazi into Douz Str into
Triza Str back to Zolile Nogcazi Str into Philmon Kona Str into Fundam Str into Bucwa Str into Bantom Str into Mabandla
Rd into Matanzima Rd, Melbrookes Ave, into Magennis Str, Durban Str, Drostdy Str back to Constitution Str taxi rank.

1) AOECWDLB1007 2) GH TOM 7512095278088
62

4) not available New OL
6) UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO

BOX 1384, UITENHAGE, UITENHAGE, 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) 31 GXULWANA STREET, KWANOBUHLE,
UITENHAGE, 6242 UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE
TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Via Point 1), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd457(3100L93100L900045915)From
Constitution Str taxi rank, into Drostdy Str into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd into
Jabavu Str into Mabandla Rd into Hopa Str into Bucwa Str into Philmon Kona Str into Zolile Nogcazi into Douz Str into
Triza Str back to Zolile Nogcazi Str into Philmon Kona Str into Fundam Str into Bucwa Str into Bantom Str into Mabandla
Rd into Matanzima Rd, Melbrookes Ave, into Magennis Str, Durban Str, Drostdy Str back to Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.2. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrowd458(3100L93100L900045916)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str across Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into
Pityana Str into Dla la Str into Mtyingizane Str into Kinikini Str into Mondile Str into Philani Ntsika Str into Ngeyakhe Str
into 1st Ave into 2nd Ave, into Ngeyakhe Str into Philani Ntsika Str, right into Lawrence Vinqi Str and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbmwd459(3100L93100L900045917)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str into Durban Rd, into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into Tize Str
into Ponana Tini Rd, into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Cushe Str into Matomela Str into Tenth Ave stop at Ntili Str and return
into Tenth Ave into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Ponana Tini Rd, and return to Constitution Str taxi rank via Matanzima Rd,
Melbrookes Str, Magennis Str, Durban Str and Drostdy Str.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrowd460(3100L93100L900045918)Fronn Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str into Durban Str turn into Gibbon Str turn to Dover Ave into Van Rooyen Str into Carl Vianey Str into McCarthy
Str into Bloekom Str into Chestnut Str onto Acacia Str into Pappegaai Str into Patrys Str into Muscovey Str into Lovebird
Str left into Kamesh Rd, into Lapland into Tuna Str into Kamesh Rd and return via the same route.
OR
Return from Tuna Str Circle, straight into Kamesh Str, into Lanner Str turn into Acacia Str, into Tired Rd, into Malad Str
into Seagull Str into Plover Str into Rosedale Dr, into Acacia Str into Kamesh Str, straight into Caledon Str, turn into Bird
Str into Johan Cronje Square through Rich Str and return to Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) -ecbrcwd461(3100L93100L900045919)From Constitution Str taxi rank, turn
left into Upper Drostdy Str into Constitution Str, into Chase Str, into Caledon Str, straight into Kamesh Str, into Bloekom
Str, into Chestnut Str, into Acacia Str, into Pappegaai Str, into Patrys Str, into Muscovey Str, on to Lovebird Str, into
Kamesh Str, over the bridge into Lapland, into Tuna Str and stop at Tuna Circle and return via the same route to
Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd462(3100L93200CY00045921)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str, into Caledon Str, proceed to Union Rd and join Old
Uitenhage Rd, into Algoa Rd into Commercial Rd into upper Kempston Rd into Stanford Rd into Berg Str Square taxi
rank, Korsten (pick up & drop off)and return past Livingstone Hospital, right into Chase Str into Algoa Rd and into old
Uitenhage Rd to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str into Caledon Str proceed to Union Rd and
join old Uitenhage Rd into Algoa Rd into Chase Rd, into Keeton Str, into Lindsay Rd, into Stanford Rd, into Jackson Str,
into Durban Rd, down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd and turn into Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten (pick up & drop off)
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and return via Kempston Rd into Commercial Rd onto Uitenhage Rd, into Despatch Main Rd into Durban Rd into Drostdy
and proceed to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

ROUTE 3
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into Ralo Str (Kwamagxaki) into Koyana Str turn left at Njoli Square and
proceed with upper Daku Rd into Struandale Rd proceed into Spondo Str, into Algoa Rd down Chase Str into Stanford Rd
proceed and turn into Newell Str into Durban Rd down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd to Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten
(pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Motherwell (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd463(3100L93200JS00045922)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Chase Str, into Caledon Str, into Van der Stel Str, into
Daniel Pienaar, into Amanzi Estate, back to Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, straight to
Edolweni taxi rank, Motherwell (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Upper Drostdy, into Caledon Str, down Union to R333,
into R20, into Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, straight to Edolweni taxi rank, Motherwell (pick
up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrcwd469(3100L94200P910045930)From Kwamboya taxi
rank, Kwanobuhle into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd into Melbrookes Ave into Magennis Str into Durban Str into
Cuyler Str onto Old Cape Rd via Rock lands via Jeffreys Bay via Hankey via Boskor past Humansdorp (N2) via
Plettenberg Bay via Knysna (N2) via Thembalethu taxi rank, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay via Riversdale
via Heidelberg (N2) via Swellendam via Riviersonderend via Caledon via Grabouw (N2) via Somerset West via Strand to
Site "C" taxi rank, Khayelitsha, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Uitenhage (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcwd465(3100L932041W10045925)From Kwamboya taxi
rank, Kwanobuhle, into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd, into Melbrookes Ave into Coega Rd onto N2 to Makanas Kop
Taxi rank, Raglan Rd, Grahamstown (pick up & drop off), via Peddie to Cathcart Str taxi rank, King William's Town (drop
off), via Berlin, Fort Jackson to Uncedo Highway Taxi Rank, Mdantsane, East London (pick up & drop off) and return via
the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd466(3100L93100HT10045927)From Kwamboya taxi rank,
Kwanobuhle, into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd, into Melbrookes Ave into Coega Rd onto N2 through Patterson, via
Zuurberg, via Kommadagga, via Rippon, via Somerset-East, via Cookhouse (Shell Garage)(pick up & drop off) proceed
to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Bedford (pick up & drop off), to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Queen Str, Adelaide (pick up & drop off) onto
Uncedo Taxi Rank, Campbell Str, Fort Beaufort (pick up & drop off), via Balfour, via Seymour, to Whittle Sea Taxi Rank,
(pick up & drop off) to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Somerset Str, Queenstown (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd467(3100L912059J10045928)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Paterson via Cookhouse via Bedford via Adelaide via Fort Beaufort
proceed to Seymour to Whittlesea proceed to Queenstown and proceed to Aliwal North to Bloemfontein, proceed with N1
to Kokstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Jansenville via Graaff-Reinet via Middelburg via Noupoort via Colesburg
via Springfontein via Bloemfontein to Kroonstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd468(3100L921004R10045929)From Constitution Rd taxi rank,
Uitenhage via Grahamstown via Peddie via King William's Town via Komga to Butterworth via Umtata go pass Qumbu
pass Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via Port Shepstone and to Walmer Hostel, Durban (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Willowmore (Destination) - ecbrcwd473(3100L93100MR10045935)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str, into Caledon Str into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Glen Connor, Wolwefontein onto R329 to Baroe and onto Steytlerville into Mandela Rd Taxi
Rank, Piet Retief Str, Steytlerville (drop off & pick up), into Dam Str tax rank, Willowmore (drop off & pick up) and return
via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd474(3100L93100L110045937)From Kwamboya taxi rank, Kwanobuhle,
down Mabandla Rd, into Matanzima Rd to Melbrookes Ave, into Coega Rd, onto N2 through Grahamstown, via Fort
Brown, via Fort Beaufort, via Alice, via Middeldrift to Cathcart Str taxi rank, King William's Town, via Komga to Station Str
taxi rank, Butterworth via Idutywa, Mqanduli Main Rd Taxi rank, via Engcobo, via Tsolo to York Rd taxi rank, Umtata
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Steytlerville (Destination) - ecbrcwd471(3100L93100K510045933)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str, into Caledon Str, into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort via Wolwefontein onto R329 via Baroe into Mandela Rd Taxi Rank, Piet Retief Str Steytlerville
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.
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7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Klipplaat (Destination) - ecbrcwd472(3100L931009U10045934)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str into Caledon Str into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Glenconnor, through Wolwefontein onto R329 to Baroe, turn onto gravel Rd to Klipplaat taxi rank
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrowd470(3100L931006B10045931)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str, into Constitution Str into Market Str into Caledon Str, into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
right onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Wolwefontein, Jansenville onto Graaff-Reinet Uncedo taxi rank at Goedals Square (drop off
& pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1007 2) N Mpepo 5207145417081
74

4) not available New OL
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) 154 Nyathi Str, NU1 Motherwell, Port Elizabeth, 6210
PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.1.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428(3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd433(3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434(3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd435 (3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.1.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445(3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448(3209U03100L110045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddie taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
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Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1007 2) Hen ly Gilroy Booysen 7103125164082 3) PO BOX 196, HANKEY, 6350 Humansdorp Taxi
81 Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Humansdorp Taxi Association P.O Box 1359, Humansdorp, Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

Humansdorp, 6300

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Humansdorp (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd104(310088320AG910045467)From Humansdorp taxi rank, Voortrekker rd onto the R102 via Jeffreys Bay,
Friendly Grocer (pick up & drop off) then onto the N2 Freeway to Port Elizabeth onto Stanford rd, with stops at Cleary
Park taxi rank (pick up & drop off), Livingstone Hospital (pick up & drop off), Mercantile Hospital (pick up & drop off) to
Griffen Str taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Humansdorp (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrowd105(31008832041W10045468)From
Humansdorp taxi rank, Voortrekker rd onto the N2 Freeway via Port Elizabeth, via Colchester, via Grahamstown, via
Peddie, via King Williams Town to Highway taxi rank, Mdantsane East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.3. Humansdorp (Origin), Middelburg - EC (Destination) - ecbmwd108(3100883100DM10045471)From Humansdorp taxi
rank, Voortrekker rd onto the N2 Freeway then onto the R334 via Rock lands, via Durban road taxi rank, Uitenhage (pick
up & drop off) via Enon taxi rank, Kirkwood (pick up & drop off) via Wolwefontein, via Kwazamukucinga taxi rank,
Jansenville (pick up & drop off) via Mark Plain taxi rank, Graaff-Reinet (drop off only) to Kwanonzame taxi rank,
Middelburg (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Humansdorp (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrowd109(3100884200P910045472)From Humansdorp
taxi rank, Voortrekker rd onto the 8102 via Clarkson taxi rank (pick up & drop off) via Witelsbos shelters (pick up & drop
off) via Thornham & Sundrift shelters ( pick up & drop off) via Stormriver Post Office (pick up & drop off) via Boskor
Factory Entrance (pick up & drop off) via Witcher factory, Coldstream (pick up & drop off) and then left onto the N2
Freeway via the Toll Gate via Kwanokuthula taxi rank, Plettenberg Bay (drop off) via Knysna taxi rank in Nelson street
(drop off) via Thembalethu taxi rank, George (drop off) via Kwanonqaba taxi rank, Mossel Bay (drop off) to Khayelitsha
taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Humansdorp (Origin), Pietersburg (Destination) - ecbrowd112(3100885100H410045475)From Humansdorp taxi rank
onto the N2 via Port Elizabeth via Grahamstown via Fort Beaufort onto N5 via Queenstown via Aliwal North (pick up &
drop off) via Bloemfontein onto N1 via Kroonstad via. Pretoria (pick up & drop off) proceed to Mona taxi rank, Pietersburg
(pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Hankey (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) - ecbrowd118(310074320AG910045487)From
Hankey taxi rank onto R330 via Humansdorp taxi rank (pick up & drop off) onto R102 to Friendly Grocer taxi rank,
Jeffreys Bay (pick up & drop off) via Thornhill station (pick up & drop off) onto N2 to Port Elizabeth via Stanford Rd, stop
at
Cleary Park taxi rank (pick up & drop off), Livingstone Hospital (pick up & drop off), Mercantile Hospital (pick up & drop
off) to Griffen Str taxi rank (pick up & drop off)and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Hankey (Origin), Port Shepstone (Destination) - ecbrcwd124(3100742100HE10045496)From Hankey taxi rank onto the
R331 onto the N2 via Port Elizabeth via Grahamstown via Bisho via Butterworth via Umtata via Mount Frere via Bizana to
Sgodini taxi rank, Port Shepstone (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Hankey (Origin), Oudtshoorn (Destination) - ecbrowd127(3100744100GA10045499)From Hankey taxi rank onto the R331
via Humansdorp onto the R102 onto R62 via Kareedouw via Joubertina via Avontuur onto R29 to Unieplein taxi rank,
Oudtshoorn (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1007 2) COAST TO COAST GARDEN ROUTE 3) 64 MARINA ROAD, CLARENDON MARINE,
82 SHUTTLE (PTY) LTD 201321737707 SEAVIEW, PORT ELIZABETH, 6023

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 45 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scheduled service

7.1.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), City of Cape Town (Destination) - ECBRCWDBUS033(3100NP41003510206842)Port Elizabeth to
Cape Town Route : Daily (Mondays to Saturdays)
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Forward Journey : Start journey from (shell garage 450 Cape rd Port Elizabeth) (pick up). Head west on cape rd R102
toward Woltemade rd, turn left into woltemade rd, turn left into van der stel rd, continue toward kabega rd, turn left into
kabega rd, continue towards cape rd, at robot turn right into cape rd, continue towards bramlin rd, at robot turn right into
bramlin rd ,continue on M7 towards N2, turn right to merge onto N2 toward Jeffreys Bay, take exit 676 toward R102/
Jeffreys bay, at end of exit turn left into St Francis St,( Caltex Mentors Plaza Jeffreys Bay on right)(drop off & pick up).
From Caltex Mentors Plaza Head NW on St Francis St, turn left onto N2 ramp towards George. Pass by Plettenberg Bay
towards Knysna. At Knysna Turn Right at (Shell Fuel) (knysna Town) (drop off & pick up). From Shell Fuel (Knysna
Town) turn right towards George, pass through Sedgefield, Pass through Wilderness continue on N2 till roundabout
close to George, at roundabout take 1st exit left, destination will be on right ( Gateway country lodge George)(drop off &
pick up). From Gateway country lodge turn right, merge onto N2, at roundabout take 1st exit left onto N2, take N2 ramp to
George/Mosselbaai/Kaapstad, continue on N2, take 1st exit to Mossel Bay, turn left towards Louis Fourie rd/R102, turn
left onto Louis Fourie rd, (Shell-Voorbaai Truckport Louis Fourie Rd Mossel Bay) (drop off & pick up)on left. From
Shell-Voorbaai Truckport get onto N2 from Louis Fourie rd, merge onto N2 towards Cape Town. At Heidelberg turn right
into Eksteen rd from N2 (engen 1 stop Heidelberg on right) (drop off & pick up). From Engen 1 stop Heidelberg turn left
into Eksteen rd to merge onto N2. At stop, turn right onto N2 towards Riviersonderend. At Riviersonderend turn right into
Caltex (Star Stop Overberg) (drop off & pick up). From Caltex (Star Stop Overberg) turn right on N2 towards Cape Town.
Continue on N2, pass through Somerset West, take exit 22 for R300 toward Bellville, keep right at fork, R300 Bellville,
take exit 25 for R102 van Riebeeck Rd toward Kuilsrivier/Bellville. Turn left into Strand Rd turn right into Barnard St, turn
left into Bellevue, turn left into karoo St, (Shell FJ Motors Bellville Cape Town on left) (drop off).
Return Journey : From (Shell FJ Motors Bellville Cape Town) (pick up), head east on Voortrekker Rd/R102 toward Retief
Rd, turn right onto the ramp to R300/Mitchells Plain, merge onto Kuils Rivier rd/R300, take exit 22 to merge onto N2
toward Somerset West, keep left at fork, follow signs for N2/Somerset, pass through Somerset West towards
Riviersonderend. At Riviersonderend turn left into Caltex (Star Stop Overberg) (drop off & pick up). From Caltex (Star
Stop Overberg) turn left onto N2. Continue on N2 towards Heidelberg. At Heidelberg turn left onto Eksteen Rd,
destination (Engen 1 stop Heidelberg) (drop off & pick up) on right. From Engen 1 stop Heidelberg turn left into Eksteen
str toward N2, at stop turn left onto N2. Continue towards Mosselbay. At Mosselbay take Exit toward Louis Fourie Rd,
turn left into Louis Fourie Rd R102, (Shell-Voorbaai Truckport Mosselbay) (drop off & pick up) on left. From
shell-Voorbaai truckport Mosselbay get onto N2 ramp via Louis Fourie Rd/R102. Continue on the N2 till roundabout near
George. At roundabout near George, take 3rd exit, destination on right (Gateway country lodge George) (drop off & pick
up). From Gateway country lodge turn right, Proceed towards N2, at roundabout take 3rd exit onto N2 towards Knysna,
pass through Wilderness, pass through Sedgefield. At knysna turn left into (Shell Fuel) (Knysna Town) (drop off & pick
up). From Shell Fuel (Knysna Town) turn left, continue on N2 towards Jeffreys, pass by Plettenberg bay, continue
towards Jeffreys Bay. At Jeffreys bay take exit 676 toward R102 Jeffreys Bay, turn right into St Francis St, (Caltex
Mentors Plaza Jeffreys) (drop off & pick up) on right. From Caltex Mentors Plaza Jeffreys Turn left into St Francis St, turn
right onto N2 ramp to Port Elizabeth. Continue on N2 towards Port Elizabeth. Take exit 740 for M7/Bramlin street, turn left
into bramlin str, turn left into Cape rd, (Shell Kabega Park Motors 450 Cape Road Port Elizabeth) (drop off) on left.

1) AOECWDLB1007 2) LT Speelman 7605115515081 3) 10 LUCAS STREET, DESPATCH, DESPATCH, 6220
89 UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

BOX 1384, UITENHAGE, UITENHAGE, 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Steytlerville (Destination) -ecbrcwd471(3100L93100K510045933)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str, into Caledon Str, into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort via Wolwefontein onto R329 via Baroe into Mandela Rd Taxi Rank, Piet Retief Str Steytlerville
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Uitenhage (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcwd470(3100L931006B10045931)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str, into Constitution Str into Market Str into Caledon Str, into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
right onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Wolwefontein, Jansenville onto Graaff-Reinet Uncedo taxi rank at Goedals Square (drop off
& pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Willowmore (Destination) - ecbrcwd473(3100L93100MR10045935)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str, into Caledon Str into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Glen Connor, Wolwefontein onto R329 to Baroe and onto Steytlerville into Mandela Rd Taxi
Rank, Piet Retief Str, Steytlerville (drop off & pick up), into Dam Str tax rank, Willowmore (drop off & pick up) and return
via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Klipplaat (Destination) - ecbrcwd472(3100L931009U10045934)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str into Caledon Str into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Glenconnor, through Wolwefontein onto R329 to Baroe, turn onto gravel Rd to Klipplaat taxi rank
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd474(3100L93100L110045937)From Kwamboya taxi rank, Kwanobuhle,
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down Mabandla Rd, into Matanzima Rd to Melbrookes Ave, into Coega Rd, onto N2 through Grahamstown, via Fort
Brown, via Fort Beaufort, via Alice, via Middeldrift to Cathcart Str taxi rank, King William's Town, via Komga to Station Str
taxi rank, Butterworth via Idutywa, Mqanduli Main Rd Taxi rank, via Engcobo, via Tsolo to York Rd taxi rank, Umtata
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrowd467(3100L912059J10045928)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Paterson via Cookhouse via Bedford via Adelaide via Fort Beaufort
proceed to Seymour to Whittlesea proceed to Queenstown and proceed to Aliwal North to Bloemfontein, proceed with N1
to Kokstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Jansenville via Graaff-Reinet via Middelburg via Noupoort via Colesburg
via Springfontein via Bloemfontein to Kroonstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbmwd469(3100L94200P910045930)From Kwamboya taxi
rank, Kwanobuhle into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd into Melbrookes Ave into Magennis Str into Durban Str into
Cuy ler Str onto Old Cape Rd via Rock lands via Jeffreys Bay via Hankey via Boskor past Humansdorp (N2) via
Plettenberg Bay via Knysna (N2) via Thembalethu taxi rank, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay via Riversdale
via Heidelberg (N2) via Swellendam via Riviersonderend via Caledon via Grabouw (N2) via Somerset West via Strand to
Site "C" taxi rank, Khayelitsha, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrowd468(3100L921004R10045929)From Constitution Rd taxi rank,
Uitenhage via Grahamstown via Peddle via King William's Town via Komga to Butterworth via Umtata go pass Qumbu
pass Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via Port Shepstone and to Walmer Hostel, Durban (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Uitenhage (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrowd465(3100L932041W10045925)From Kwamboya taxi
rank, Kwanobuhle, into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd, into Melbrookes Ave into Coega Rd onto N2 to Makanas Kop
Taxi rank, Raglan Rd, Grahamstown (pick up & drop off), via Peddie to Cathcart Str taxi rank, King William's Town (drop
off), via Berlin, Fort Jackson to Uncedo Highway Taxi Rank, Mdantsane, East London (pick up & drop off) and return via
the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd466(3100L93100HT10045927)From Kwamboya taxi rank,
Kwanobuhle, into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd, into Melbrookes Ave into Coega Rd onto N2 through Patterson, via
Zuurberg, via Kommadagga, via Rippon, via Somerset-East, via Cookhouse (Shell Garage)(pick up & drop off) proceed
to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Bedford (pick up & drop off), to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Queen Str, Adelaide (pick up & drop off) onto
Uncedo Taxi Rank, Campbell Str, Fort Beaufort (pick up & drop off), via Balfour, via Seymour, to Whittle Sea Taxi Rank,
(pick up & drop off) to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Somerset Str, Queenstown (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Addo (Sunday's River Valley Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd464(3100L932006B10045923)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Chase Str into Caldedon Str, into Van Der Stel Str,
into Daniel Pienaar, into Amanzi Estate, back to Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, into
Nomathamsanqa Rd to Addo Taxi Rank, Addo (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Upper Drostdy, into Caledon Str down Union to
R333 into R20, into Coega Rd, into Addo Rd into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd into Nomathamsanqa Rd, to Addo Taxi
Rank, Addo (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd462(3100L93200CY00045921)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str, into Caledon Str, proceed to Union Rd and join Old
Uitenhage Rd, into Algoa Rd into Commercial Rd into upper Kempston Rd into Stanford Rd into Berg Str Square taxi
rank, Korsten (pick up & drop off)and return past Livingstone Hospital, right into Chase Str into Algoa Rd and into old
Uitenhage Rd to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str into Caledon Str proceed to Union Rd and
join old Uitenhage Rd into Algoa Rd into Chase Rd, into Keeton Str, into Lindsay Rd, into Stanford Rd, into Jackson Str,
into Durban Rd, down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd and turn into Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten (pick up & drop off)
and return via Kempston Rd into Commercial Rd onto Uitenhage Rd, into Despatch Main Rd into Durban Rd into Drostdy
and proceed to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

ROUTE 3
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into Ralo Str (Kwamagxaki) into Koyana Str turn left at Njoli Square and
proceed with upper Daku Rd into Struandale Rd proceed into Spondo Str, into Algoa Rd down Chase Str into Stanford Rd
proceed and turn into Newell Str into Durban Rd down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd to Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten
(pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd459(3100L93100L900045917)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
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Drostdy Str into Durban Rd, into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into Tize Str
into Ponana Tini Rd, into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Cushe Str into Matomela Str into Tenth Ave stop at Ntili Str and return
into Tenth Ave into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Ponana Tini Rd, and return to Constitution Str taxi rank via Matanzima Rd,
Melbrookes Str, Magennis Str, Durban Str and Drostdy Str.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Via Point 1), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd457(3100L93100L900045915)From
Constitution Str taxi rank, into Drostdy Str into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd into
Jabavu Str into Mabandla Rd into Hopa Str into Bucwa Str into Philmon Kona Str into Zolile Nogcazi into Douz Str into
Triza Str back to Zolile Nogcazi Str into Philmon Kona Str into Fundam Str into Bucwa Str into Bantom Str into Mabandla
Rd into Matanzima Rd, Melbrookes Ave, into Magennis Str, Durban Str, Drostdy Str back to Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd458(3100L93100L900045916)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str across Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into
Pityana Str into Dlala Str into Mtyingizane Str into Kinikini Str into Mondile Str into Philani Ntsika Str into Ngeyakhe Str
into 1st Ave into 2nd Ave, into Ngeyakhe Str into Philani Ntsika Str, right into Lawrence Vinqi Str and return via the same
route.

1) AOECWDLB1007 2) Ntombazifani
96

4) not available New OL
6) Western Suburbs Taxi Association

Kempstone Motors, Port Elizabeth ,

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

Teyisi 7407200868081

Highfield Road
Port Elizabeth , 6001

3) 13 Mxokozeli Street, Kyuga, Port Elizabeth, 6001
Western Suburbs Taxi Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Lorraine (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd005(3321703200E100045274)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd into Cottrell Str into
Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett
Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up), left turn-off to Kragga Kamma turn at robot in Circular dr into Van
Eck Str into Luneville Rd into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Freeway (N2), into Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into
Durban Rd to taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield rd, Korsten
or
Return from Luneville Rd into Van Eck Str into Pine Ave into William Moffett Expressway to Old Cape Rd into
Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Gately Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield
Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.2. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Kabega Park (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrowd004(3321703200E000045273)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) into second turn-off into Samantha Rd into Frikkie Kotze
Dr into Walker Dr (Sherwood area) into Devon Rd into Caledon Str into Headingley Rd into Penridge Rd into Delt Str into
Avondale Rd, Kabega Park into Northumberland Ave into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive
into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.3. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Draaifontein (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd003(3321363209U800045272)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) left at turn-off to Kragga Kamma Rd, via Sunridge Park,
Lorraine, Theescombe, Richmond, Lakeside, Colleen Glen to Seaview and Draaifontein area and return via the same
route
or
Return via Colleen Glen, Lakeside, Richmond, Theescombe, Lorraine, Sunridge Park into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Old
Cape Road via Newton Park, Greenacres, down Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.4. Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd002(3200CY3200CY00045271)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave into Warbler Str (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into
Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 in Warbler Str - no pick up) to Westering area and return via Boshoff Str onto the
Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into the taxi rank on the
corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.5. Greenbushes (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd001(3209U33200CY00045270)From Kuyga taxi rank, Greenbushes into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2), into
Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd, into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and
Highfield Rd, Korsten and return via the same route.
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7.1.1.6. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), THORNHILL (Mount Croix) (Destination) - ecbrcwd006(3321703329YE00045275)From
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into
Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2) into Old Cape Rd, (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett Str into
Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway into Old Cape Rd - no pick up) via Linton Grange, Kabega Park, Rowallan Park to Kuyga
taxi rank, Greenbushes proceed to St. Albans, to Witteklip(Woodridge School) proceed to Thornhill station (pick up &
drop off) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1007 2) KD TEYISI 6906265463085 3) 13 MXOKOZELI STREET, KUYGA, PORT ELIZABETH,
98 6001 Western Suburbs Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Western Suburbs Taxi Association Highfield Road Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

Kempstone Motors, Port Elizabeth , Port Elizabeth , 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Greenbushes (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd001(3209U33200CY00045270)From Kuyga taxi rank, Greenbushes into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2), into
Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd, into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and
Highfield Rd, Korsten and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd002(3200CY3200CY00045271)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave into Warbler Str (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into
Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 in Warbler Str - no pick up) to Westering area and return via Boshoff Str onto the
Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into the taxi rank on the
corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.3. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Draaifontein (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd003(3321363209U800045272)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) left at turn-off to Kragga Kamma Rd, via Sunridge Park,
Lorraine, Theescombe, Richmond, Lakeside, Colleen Glen to Seaview and Draaifontein area and return via the same
route
Or
Return via Colleen Glen, Lakeside, Richmond, Theescombe, Lorraine, Sunridge Park into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Old
Cape Road via Newton Park, Greenacres, down Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.4. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Kabega Park (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd004(3321703200E000045273)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) into second turn-off into Samantha Rd into Frikkie Kotze
Dr into Walker Dr (Sherwood area) into Devon Rd into Caledon Str into Headingley Rd into Penridge Rd into Delt Str into
Avondale Rd, Kabega Park into Northumberland Ave into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive
into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.5. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Lorraine (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd005(3321703200E100045274)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd into Cottrell Str into
Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett
Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up), left turn-off to Kragga Kamma turn at robot in Circular dr into Van
Eck Str into Luneville Rd into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Freeway (N2), into Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into
Durban Rd to taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield rd, Korsten
or
Return from Luneville Rd into Van Eck Str into Pine Ave into William Moffett Expressway to Old Cape Rd into
Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Gately Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield
Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.6. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), THORNHILL (Mount Croix) (Destination) - ecbrcwd006(3321703329YE00045275)From
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into
Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2) into Old Cape Rd, (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett Str into
Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway into Old Cape Rd - no pick up) via Linton Grange, Kabega Park, Rowallan Park to Kuyga
taxi rank, Greenbushes proceed to St. Albans, to Witteklip(Woodridge School) proceed to Thornhill station (pick up &
drop off) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1007 2) KD TEYISI 6906265463085 3) 13 MXOKOZELI STREET, KUYGA, PORT ELIZABETH,
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99 6001 Western Suburbs Taxi Association
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Western Suburbs Taxi Association Highfield Road Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)
Kempstone Motors, Port Elizabeth , Port Elizabeth , 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Greenbushes (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd001(3209U33200CY00045270)From Kuyga taxi rank, Greenbushes into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2), into
Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd, into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and
Highfield Rd, Korsten and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd002(3200CY3200CY00045271)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave into Warbler Str (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into
Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 in Warbler Str - no pick up) to Westering area and return via Boshoff Str onto the
Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into the taxi rank on the
corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.3. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Draaifontein (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd003(3321363209U800045272)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) left at turn-off to Kragga Kamma Rd, via Sunridge Park,
Lorraine, Theescombe, Richmond, Lakeside, Colleen Glen to Seaview and Draaifontein area and return via the same
route
or
Return via Colleen Glen, Lakeside, Richmond, Theescombe, Lorraine, Sunridge Park into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Old
Cape Road via Newton Park, Greenacres, down Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.4. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Kabega Park (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd004(3321703200E000045273)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) into second turn-off into Samantha Rd into Frikkie Kotze
Dr into Walker Dr (Sherwood area) into Devon Rd into Caledon Str into Headingley Rd into Penridge Rd into Delt Str into
Avondale Rd, Kabega Park into Northumberland Ave into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive
into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.5. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Lorraine (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd005(3321703200E100045274)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd into Cottrell Str into
Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett
Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up), left turn-off to Kragga Kamma turn at robot in Circular dr into Van
Eck Str into Luneville Rd into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Freeway (N2), into Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into
Durban Rd to taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield rd, Korsten
or
Return from Luneville Rd into Van Eck Str into Pine Ave into William Moffett Expressway to Old Cape Rd into
Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Gately Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield
Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.6. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), THORNHILL (Mount Croix) (Destination) - ecbrcwd006(3321703329YE00045275)From
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into
Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2) into Old Cape Rd, (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett Str into
Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway into Old Cape Rd - no pick up) via Linton Grange, Kabega Park, Rowallan Park to Kuyga
taxi rank, Greenbushes proceed to St. Albans, to Witteklip(Woodridge School) proceed to Thornhill station (pick up &
drop off) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) Bongani Burns Nqini 6909085570089 3) 8 ABELIA CRESCENT, SUNRIDGE PARK, PORT
00 ELIZABETH, 6054

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Origin), Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Destination) -
ECBRCWDCHART001(3100P03100P000128167)FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA
METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
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AND RETURN.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) JANE BONETUS ROMAN
02 7905275048083

4) not available New OL
6) NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX

22078, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) 43 STARKING STR, RAVINIA, JOUBERTINA, 6410
NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. Joubertina (Origin), Joubertina (Destination) - ecbrcwd241(31009031009000045645)From taxi rank on the corner of
Canvada str & Main Rd onto R62 into Kritzingers str via old railway station via Heide str into Alberta str into L.F. Manuel
str back to the taxi rank on the corner of Canvada str & Main Rd.

7.1.1.2. Joubertina (Origin), Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrowd242(3100903209UM10045646)From taxi
rank on the corner of Canvada str & Main Rd onto R62 via Uitkyk str taxi rank, Kareedouw (drop off & pick up) via
Humansdorp taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Jeffreys Bay taxi rank (drop off & pick up) proceed to Govan Mbeki Ave into
Russell Rd into Strand str to Norwich taxi rank, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Joubertina (Origin), Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd243(3100903209UM10045647)From taxi
rank on the corner of Canvada str & Main Rd onto R62 via Rooi Appel str taxi rank, Louterwater (drop off & pick up) via
Haarlem Post Office Busshelter (drop off & pick up) via Uniondale Post Office busshelter (drop off & pick up) onto N9 via
Dam Str taxi rank, Willowmore (drop off & pick up) via Jones str taxi rank, Aberdeen (drop off & pick up) via taxi rank on
the corner of Narsing str & Snowdrop str, Graaff-Reinet (drop off & pick up) via Grens str taxi rank, Pearston (drop off &
pick up) via Francis str taxi rank, Somerset East (drop off & pick up) via Alicedale taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Paterson taxi rank (drop off & pick up) back onto N2 onto Settlers freeway into Strand str to Norwich taxi rank (drop off &
pick up), Port Elizabeth and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Joubertina (Origin), Cookhouse (Destination) - ecbrcwd244(31009031003E10045648)From taxi rank on the corner of
Canvada str & Main Rd onto R62 via Rooi Appel str taxi rank, Louterwater (drop off & pick up) via Haarlem Post Office
Busshelter (drop off & pick up) via Uniondale Post Office busshelter (drop off & pick up) onto N9 via Dam str taxi rank,
Willowmore (drop off & pick up) via Jones str taxi rank, Aberdeen (drop off & pick up) via taxi rank on the corner of
Narsing str & Snowdrop str, Graaff-Reinet (drop off & pick up) via Van der Walt str taxi rank, Middelburg (drop off & pick
up) via Beeren str taxi rank, Cradock (drop off & pick up) to Cookhouse busshelter (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.5. Joubertina (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcwd245(3100904209SS10045649)From
taxi rank on the corner of Canvada str & Main Rd onto R62 via Rooi Appel str taxi rank, Louterwater (drop off & pick up)
via Haarlem Post Office Busshelter (drop off & pick up) via Uniondale Post Office busshelter (drop off & pick up) via De
Rust busshelter (drop off & pick up) via Dysseldorp taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Unieplein taxi rank, Oudtshoorn
(drop off & pick up) via Calitzdorp via Ladismith via Montagu via Robertson proceed to Belhar taxi rank on the corner of
Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Joubertina (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcwd246(3100904209SS10045650)From
taxi rank on the corner of Canvada str & Main Rd onto R62 via Rooi Appel str taxi rank, Louterwater (drop off & pick up)
via Haarlem Post Office Busshelter (drop off & pick up) onto N9 via St. Marks Square taxi rank, George (drop off & pick
up) via Mossel Bay taxi rank in Bill Jeffrey Dr (drop off & pick up) proceed to Belhar taxi rank on the corner of Alabama &
Hanover Str, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Joubertina (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcwd247 (31009031009P10045651)From taxi rank on the
corner of Canvada str & Main Rd onto R62 via Uitkyk str taxi rank, Kareedouw (drop off & pick up) via Humansdorp taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Jeffreys Bay taxi rank (drop off & pick up) proceed to Govan Mbeki Ave into Russell Rd into
Strand str to Norwich taxi rank, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) proceed via Grahamstown via Peddie to Lookey str taxi
rank, King Williams Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) Bongani Burns Nqini 6909085570089
03

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 8 ABELIA CRESCENT, SUNRIDGE PARK, PORT
ELIZABETH, 6054

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Origin), Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Destination) -
ECBRCWDCHART001(3100P03100P000128167)FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA
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METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
AND RETURN.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) ADIEL VAN RAYNER 7011205121080 3) 4 GEMSBOK STREET, GELVANDALE, PORT
04 ELIZABETH, 6025 Western Suburbs Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Greenbushes (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrowd001(3209U33200CY00045270)From Kuyga taxi rank, Greenbushes into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2), into
Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd, into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and
Highfield Rd, Korsten and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd002(3200CY3200CY00045271)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave into Warbler Str (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into
Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 in Warbler Str - no pick up) to Westering area and return via Boshoff Str onto the
Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into the taxi rank on the
corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.3. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Draaifontein (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbmwd003(3321363209U800045272)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) left at turn-off to Kragga Kamma Rd, via Sunridge Park,
Lorraine, Theescombe, Richmond, Lakeside, Colleen Glen to Seaview and Draaifontein area and return via the same
route
Or

Return via Colleen Glen, Lakeside, Richmond, Theescombe, Lorraine, Sunridge Park into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Old
Cape Road via Newton Park, Greenacres, down Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.4. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Kabega Park (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbmwd004(3321703200E000045273)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) into second turn-off into Samantha Rd into Frikkie Kotze
Dr into Walker Dr (Sherwood area) into Devon Rd into Caledon Str into Headingley Rd into Penridge Rd into Delt Str into
Avondale Rd, Kabega Park into Northumberland Ave into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive
into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.5. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Lorraine (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd005(3321703200E100045274)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd into Cottrell Str into
Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett
Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up), left turn-off to Kragga Kamma turn at robot in Circular dr into Van
Eck Str into Luneville Rd into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Freeway (N2), into Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into
Durban Rd to taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield rd, Korsten
or
Return from Luneville Rd into Van Eck Str into Pine Ave into William Moffett Expressway to Old Cape Rd into
Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Gately Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield
Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.6. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), THORNHILL (Mount Croix) (Destination) - ecbrcwd006(3321703329YE00045275)From
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into
Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2) into Old Cape Rd, (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett Str into
Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway into Old Cape Rd - no pick up) via Linton Grange, Kabega Park, Rowallan Park to Kuyga
taxi rank, Greenbushes proceed to St. Albans, to Witteklip(Woodridge School) proceed to Thornhill station (pick up &
drop off) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) ADIEL VAN RAYNER 7011205121080 3) 4 GEMSBOK STREET, GELVANDALE, PORT
05 ELIZABETH, 6025 Western Suburbs Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
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7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Greenbushes (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd001(3209U33200CY00045270)From Kuyga taxi rank, Greenbushes into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2), into
Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd, into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and
Highfield Rd, Korsten and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd002(3200CY3200CY00045271)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave into Warbler Str (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into
Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 in Warbler Str - no pick up) to Westering area and return via Boshoff Str onto the
Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into the taxi rank on the
corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7,1.1.3. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Draaifontein (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd003(3321363209U800045272)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) left at turn-off to Kragga Kamma Rd, via Sunridge Park,
Lorraine, Theescombe, Richmond, Lakeside, Colleen Glen to Seaview and Draaifontein area and return via the same
route
Or

Return via Colleen Glen, Lakeside, Richmond, Theescombe, Lorraine, Sunridge Park into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Old
Cape Road via Newton Park, Greenacres, down Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.4. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Kabega Park (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrowd004(3321703200E000045273)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) into second turn-off into Samantha Rd into Frikkie Kotze
Dr into Walker Dr (Sherwood area) into Devon Rd into Caledon Str into Heading ley Rd into Penridge Rd into Delt Str into
Avondale Rd, Kabega Park into Northumberland Ave into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive
into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.5. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Lorraine (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd005(3321703200E100045274)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd into Cottrell Str into
Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett
Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up), left turn-off to Kragga Kamma turn at robot in Circular dr into Van
Eck Str into Luneville Rd into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Freeway (N2), into Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into
Durban Rd to taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield rd, Korsten
or
Return from Luneville Rd into Van Eck Str into Pine Ave into William Moffett Expressway to Old Cape Rd into
Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Gately Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield
Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.6. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), THORNHILL (Mount Croix) (Destination) - ecbrawd006(3321703329YE00045275)From
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into
Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2) into Old Cape Rd, (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett Str into
Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway into Old Cape Rd - no pick up) via Linton Grange, Kabega Park, Rowallan Park to Kuyga
taxi rank, Greenbushes proceed to St. Albans, to Witteklip(Woodridge School) proceed to Thornhill station (pick up &
drop off) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) ADIEL VAN RAYNER 7011205121080 3) 4 GEMSBOK STREET, GELVANDALE, PORT
06 ELIZABETH, 6025 Western Suburbs Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Greenbushes (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrawd001(3209U33200CY00045270)From Kuyga taxi rank, Greenbushes into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2), into
Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd, into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and
Highfield Rd, Korsten and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrawd002(3200CY3200CY00045271)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave into Warbler Str (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into
Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 in Warbler Str - no pick up) to Westering area and return via Boshoff Str onto the
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Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into the taxi rank on the
corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.3. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Draaifontein (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd003(3321363209U800045272)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) left at turn-off to Kragga Kamma Rd, via Sunridge Park,
Lorraine, Theescombe, Richmond, Lakeside, Colleen Glen to Seaview and Draaifontein area and return via the same
route
or
Return via Colleen Glen, Lakeside, Richmond, Theescombe, Lorraine, Sunridge Park into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Old
Cape Road via Newton Park, Greenacres, down Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.4. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Kabega Park (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd004(3321703200E000045273)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) into second turn-off into Samantha Rd into Frikkie Kotze
Dr into Walker Dr (Sherwood area) into Devon Rd into Caledon Str into Heading ley Rd into Penridge Rd into Delt Str into
Avondale Rd, Kabega Park into Northumberland Ave into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive
into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.5. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Lorraine (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd005(3321703200E100045274)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd into Cottrell Str into
Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett
Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up), left turn-off to Kragga Kamma turn at robot in Circular dr into Van
Eck Str into Luneville Rd into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Freeway (N2), into Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into
Durban Rd to taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield rd, Korsten
Or

Return from Luneville Rd into Van Eck Str into Pine Ave into William Moffett Expressway to Old Cape Rd into
Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Gately Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield
Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.6. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), THORNHILL (Mount Croix) (Destination) - ecbrcwd006(3321703329YE00045275)From
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into
Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2) into Old Cape Rd, (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett Str into
Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway into Old Cape Rd - no pick up) via Linton Grange, Kabega Park, Rowallan Park to Kuyga
taxi rank, Greenbushes proceed to St. Albans, to Witteklip(Woodridge School) proceed to Thornhill station (pick up &
drop off) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) ADIEL VAN RAYNER 7011205121080 3) 4 GEMSBOK STREET, GELVANDALE, PORT
07 ELIZABETH, 6025 Western Suburbs Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Greenbushes (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd001(3209U33200CY00045270)From Kuyga taxi rank, Greenbushes into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2), into
Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd, into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and
Highfield Rd, Korsten and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd002(3200CY3200CY00045271)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave into Warbler Str (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into
Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 in Warbler Str - no pick up) to Westering area and return via Boshoff Str onto the
Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into the taxi rank on the
corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.3. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Draaifontein (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd003(3321363209U800045272)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) left at turn-off to Kragga Kamma Rd, via Sunridge Park,
Lorraine, Theescombe, Richmond, Lakeside, Colleen Glen to Seaview and Draaifontein area and return via the same
route
or
Return via Colleen Glen, Lakeside, Richmond, Theescombe, Lorraine, Sunridge Park into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Old
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Cape Road via Newton Park, Greenacres, down Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.4. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Kabega Park (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd004(3321703200E000045273)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) into second turn-off into Samantha Rd into Frikkie Kotze
Dr into Walker Dr (Sherwood area) into Devon Rd into Caledon Str into Heading ley Rd into Penridge Rd into Delt Str into
Avondale Rd, Kabega Park into Northumberland Ave into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive
into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.5. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Lorraine (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbmwd005(3321703200E100045274)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd into Cottrell Str into
Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett
Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up), left turn-off to Kragga Kamma turn at robot in Circular dr into Van
Eck Str into Luneville Rd into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Freeway (N2), into Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into
Durban Rd to taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield rd, Korsten
or
Return from Luneville Rd into Van Eck Str into Pine Ave into William Moffett Expressway to Old Cape Rd into
Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Gately Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield
Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.6. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), THORNHILL (Mount Croix) (Destination) - ecbmwd006(3321703329YE00045275)From
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into
Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2) into Old Cape Rd, (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett Str into
Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway into Old Cape Rd - no pick up) via Linton Grange, Kabega Park, Rowallan Park to Kuyga
taxi rank, Greenbushes proceed to St. Albans, to Witteklip(Woodridge School) proceed to Thornhill station (pick up &
drop off) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) ZP MZIMELI 7009065928081
13

4) not available New OL
6) PORT ELIZABETH AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION

801 CORNER HOUSE, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH,
6001

3) 172 MATANZIMA STREET, NU 2, MOTHERWELL,
PORT ELIZABETH, 6000 PORT ELIZABETH AND
DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Kwalloxolo (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbmwd031(3200793200CY00047119)Fronn Kwalloxolo Township taxi rank into old Uitenhage Rd through Kleinskool,
into Main Rd, Missionvale, into Main Rd, Algoa Park into Chase Str into Standford Rd into Durban Rd taxi rank, Korsten
and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbmwd021(3209U0320AG900045298)From Njoli Square, Kwazakhele along Njoli Rd into Ntshekisa Str into
Commercial Rd,
Govan Mbeki Ave to Griffen Str Taxi Rank and return via Holland Str into Govan Mbeki
Ave onto Settlers Freeway into Burman Road into Old Grahamstown Rd into Ferguson
via Mendi Rd into Ngesi str into Ntshekisa Rd into Njoli Road to Njoli Square,Kwazakhele.

7.1.1.3. NU6 Motherwell (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrowd038(3209UR320AG900045315)From NU6 taxi rank, Weza Str, Motherwell into Nzunga Str onto M17 into old
Grahamstown Rd through Swartkops, onto N2 freeway through to Griffen Str taxi rank and return via M17 into Nzunga Str
into Weza Str into Nyara str into Kaulela Str into Tyityaba Str into Nkcembe Str to Xhama str taxi rank, N12, Motherwell.

7.1.1.4. GOVAN MBEKI (PE-Central) (Origin), UPE (Urban) (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrowd042(332AG83209UN00045342)From Griffen str taxi rank, Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
freeway into Humewood Dr into 2nd Ave into College Campus, into 3rd Ave into Erasmus dr into Admirelity Dr into
University Drive and turn at UPE Entrance and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. MKWENKWE (KwaDwesi) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbmwd046(332EVB320AG900045349)From Mkwenkwe str taxi rank, Kwadwesi along Mkwenkwe str cross Uitenhage
rd into Ralo str into Bethelsdorp rd into Uitenhage rd into Commercial rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into Griffen str taxi rank
and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbmwd056(332GEE21004R10045359)From Singlemen's
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Quarters taxi rank, Njoli Rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown rd onto N2 via
Nanaga via Grahamstown via Peddle via King William's Town via Komga via Butterworth (drop off) via Idutywa (drop off),
via Umtata Main rank, York rd (drop off & pick up) via Qumbu (drop off) via Mount Frere via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via
Hardin via Port Shepstone via Empangeni to Beria Str taxi rank, Durban (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.7. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcwd058(332GEE31005D10045362)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown Rdn into Baxter Rd
into Burman Rd onto N2 via Nanaga via Grahamstown, via Fort Beaufort via Seymour via Whittlesea via Queenstown via
Cofimvaba to Engcobo High str taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Origin), Humansdorp (Destination) -
ecbrcwd062(320AG931008810045366)From Griffin Str taxi rank Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
Freeway, onto N2 via R330 to Hankey Main Rd taxi rank (pick up & drop off) proceed R330 to Meerblock taxi rank,
Jeffreys Bay (pick up & drop off) back onto R330 onto R102 to Humansdorp taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via
R102 onto N2 to Griffen Str taxi rank, Port Elizabeth.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) ZP MZIMELI 7009065928081
22

4) not available New OL
6) PORT ELIZABETH AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION

801 CORNER HOUSE, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH,
6001

3) 172 MATANZIMA STREET, NU 2, MOTHERWELL,
PORT ELIZABETH, 6000 PORT ELIZABETH AND
DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.11.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd021(3209U0320AG900045298)From Njoli Square, Kwazakhele along Njoli Rd into Ntshekisa Str into
Commercial Rd,
Govan Mbeki Ave to Griffen Str Taxi Rank and return via Holland Str into Govan Mbeki
Ave onto Settlers Freeway into Burman Road into Old Grahamstown Rd into Ferguson
via Mendi Rd into Ngesi str into Ntshekisa Rd into Njoli Road to Njoli Square,Kwazakhele.

7.1.1.2. NU6 Motherwell (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd038(3209UR320AG900045315)From NU6 taxi rank, Weza Str, Motherwell into Nzunga Str onto M17 into old
Grahamstown Rd through Swartkops, onto N2 freeway through to Griffen Str taxi rank and return via M17 into Nzunga Str
into Weza Str into Nyara str into Kaulela Str into Tyityaba Str into Nkcembe Str to Xhama str taxi rank, N12, Motherwell.

7.1.1.3. GOVAN MBEKI (PE-Central) (Origin), UPE (Urban) (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd042(332AG83209UN00045342)From Griffen str taxi rank, Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
freeway into Humewood Dr into 2nd Ave into College Campus, into 3rd Ave into Erasmus dr into Admirelity Dr into
University Drive and turn at UPE Entrance and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. MKWENKWE (KwaDwesi) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd046(332EVB320AG900045349)From Mkwenkwe str taxi rank, Kwadwesi along Mkwenkwe str cross Uitenhage
rd into Ralo str into Bethelsdorp rd into Uitenhage rd into Commercial rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into Griffen str taxi rank
and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd056(332GEE21004R10045359)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli Rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown rd onto N2 via
Nanaga via Grahamstown via Peddle via King William's Town via Komga via Butterworth (drop off) via Idutywa (drop off),
via Umtata Main rank, York rd (drop off & pick up) via Qumbu (drop off) via Mount Frere via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via
Hardin via Port Shepstone via Empangeni to Beria Str taxi rank, Durban (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.6. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcwd058(332GEE31005D10045362)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown Rdn into Baxter Rd
into Burman Rd onto N2 via Nanaga via Grahamstown, via Fort Beaufort via Seymour via Whittlesea via Queenstown via
Cofimvaba to Engcobo High str taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Origin), Humansdorp (Destination) -
ecbrcwd062(320AG931008810045366)From Griffin Str taxi rank Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
Freeway, onto N2 via R330 to Hankey Main Rd taxi rank (pick up & drop off) proceed R330 to Meerblock taxi rank,
Jeffreys Bay (pick up & drop off) back onto R330 onto R102 to Humansdorp taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via
R102 onto N2 to Griffen Str taxi rank, Port Elizabeth.
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7.1.1.8. Kwalloxolo (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd031(3200793200CY00047119)From Kwalloxolo Township taxi rank into old Uitenhage Rd through Kleinskool,
into Main Rd, Missionvale, into Main Rd, Algoa Park into Chase Str into Standford Rd into Durban Rd taxi rank, Korsten
and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) FEZEKILE MBONO 7912256098087 3) 412 MOUNT ROAD, MOUNT CROIXK, PORT
31 ELIZABETH, 6001 PORT ELIZABETH AND

DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

4) not available New OL
6) PORT ELIZABETH AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION

801 CORNER HOUSE, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH,
6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. NU6 Motherwell (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd038(3209UR320AG900045315)From NU6 taxi rank, Weza Str, Motherwell into Nzunga Str onto M17 into old
Grahamstown Rd through Swartkops, onto N2 freeway through to Griffen Str taxi rank and return via M17 into Nzunga Str
into Weza Str into Nyara str into Kaulela Str into Tyityaba Str into Nkcembe Str to Xhama str taxi rank, N12, Motherwell.

7.1.1.2. XHAMA (Motherwell) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbmwd040(3328W2320AG900045340)From Xhama Str taxi rank, NU12, Motherwell into Nkcembe str into Ngedle str
into Addo rd onto N2 Freeway (Settlers) via Russell rd to Griffen str taxi rank and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. GOVAN MBEKI (PE-Central) (Origin), UPE (Urban) (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd041(332AG83209UN00045341)From Griffen str taxi rank, Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
Freeway into Humewood Dr into Admirelity Dr into University Dr and turn at UPE Entrance and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Origin), Mount Pleasant B(Urban) (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd044(320AG93209US00045347)From Griffen Str taxi rank, Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
freeway into Walmer Boulevard into 5th Ave into Villiers Rd into 6th Ave into Main Road (Walmer) into William Moffat Str
into Harold Str (Char lo) into Walter Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd (Mount Pleasant) into Athlone Str into Cyrill Str taxi rank and
return via High Str same route or Buffelsfontein, Walmer Boulevard, onto Settlers freeway, Strand Str to Griffen Str taxi
rank.

7.1.1.5. Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Origin), Walmer (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbmwd045(320AG93200CH00045348)From Griffen Str taxi rank, Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave into Russell Rd via
Cape Rd into Target Kloof Str into River Rd into 8th Ave into Main Road (Walmer) into 9th Ave cross Heugh Rd into
Fountain Str to Fountain Str taxi rank and return via the same route, or via Heugh Rd into 6th Ave into Target Kloof, into
Cape Rd, Russell Rd to Griffen Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.6. Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Origin), East London (Destination) -
ecbrcwd055(320AG931004U10045358)From Griffen Str taxi rank Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Avenue onto Settlers
Freeway, N2 north via Colchester, via Grahamstown, via Beaufort Street taxi rank (drop off) via Peddie taxi rank (drop
off) to Cathcart Str taxi rank, King William's Town (pick up & drop off) proceed onto N2 to Mdantsane, Qumza High Way
taxi rank, East London (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd056(332GEE21004R10045359)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli Rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown rd onto N2 via
Nanaga via Grahamstown via Peddie via King William's Town via Komga via Butterworth (drop off) via Idutywa (drop off),
via Umtata Main rank, York rd (drop off & pick up) via Qumbu (drop off) via Mount Frere via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via
Hardin via Port Shepstone via Empangeni to Beria Str taxi rank, Durban (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.8. Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Origin), Humansdorp (Destination) -
ecbrcwd062(320AG931008810045366)From Griffin Str taxi rank Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
Freeway, onto N2 via R330 to Han key Main Rd taxi rank (pick up & drop off) proceed R330 to Meerblock taxi rank,
Jeffreys Bay (pick up & drop off) back onto R330 onto R102 to Humansdorp taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via
R102 onto N2 to Griffen Str taxi rank, Port Elizabeth.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) VG Mgcokola 5406305474086 3) 82 Mashu Street, NU 7, Motherwell, Port Elizabeth,
38 6211 PORT ELIZABETH AND DISTRICTS TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Fl PC)RT El 17ARPTH Ann 111STRICTS TAXI ARSCW.IATICIN na7pite Numher nr-1Pcwn99c Nnv 2r1141
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801 CORNER HOUSE, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH,
6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd021(3209U0320AG900045298)From Njoli Square, Kwazakhele along Njoli Rd into Ntshekisa Str into
Commercial Rd,
Govan Mbeki Ave to Griffen Str Taxi Rank and return via Holland Str into Govan Mbeki
Ave onto Settlers Freeway into Burman Road into Old Grahamstown Rd into Ferguson
via Mendi Rd into Ngesi str into Ntshekisa Rd into Njoli Road to Njoli Square,Kwazakhele.

7.1.1.2. NU6 Motherwell (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd038(3209UR320AG900045315)From NU6 taxi rank, Weza Str, Motherwell into Nzunga Str onto M17 into old
Grahamstown Rd through Swartkops, onto N2 freeway through to Griffen Str taxi rank and return via M17 into Nzunga Str
into Weza Str into Nyara str into Kaulela Str into Tyityaba Str into Nkcembe Str to Xhama str taxi rank, N12, Motherwell.

7.1.1.3. GOVAN MBEKI (PE-Central) (Origin), UPE (Urban) (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd042(332AG83209UN00045342)From Griffen str taxi rank, Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
freeway into Humewood Dr into 2nd Ave into College Campus, into 3rd Ave into Erasmus dr into Admirelity Dr into
University Drive and turn at UPE Entrance and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. MKWENKWE (KwaDwesi) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrowd046(332EVB320AG900045349)From Mkwenkwe str taxi rank, Kwadwesi along Mkwenkwe str cross Uitenhage
rd into Ralo str into Bethelsdorp rd into Uitenhage rd into Commercial rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into Griffen str taxi rank
and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrowd056(332GEE21004R10045359)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli Rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown rd onto N2 via
Nanaga via Grahamstown via Peddie via King William's Town via Komga via Butterworth (drop off) via Idutywa (drop off),
via Umtata Main rank, York rd (drop off & pick up) via Qumbu (drop off) via Mount Frere via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via
Hardin via Port Shepstone via Empangeni to Beria Str taxi rank, Durban (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.6. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcwd058(332GEE31005D10045362)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown Rdn into Baxter Rd
into Burman Rd onto N2 via Nanaga via Grahamstown, via Fort Beaufort via Seymour via Whittlesea via Queenstown via
Cofimvaba to Engcobo High str taxi rank (pick up & drop oft) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Origin), Humansdorp (Destination) -
ecbrcwd062(320AG931008810045366)From Griffin Str taxi rank Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
Freeway, onto N2 via R330 to Hankey Main Rd taxi rank (pick up & drop off) proceed R330 to Meerblock taxi rank,
Jeffreys Bay (pick up & drop off) back onto R330 onto R102 to Humansdorp taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via
R102 onto N2 to Griffen Str taxi rank, Port Elizabeth.

7.1.1.8. Kwalloxolo (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd031(3200793200CY00047119)From Kwalloxolo Township taxi rank into old Uitenhage Rd through Kleinskool,
into Main Rd, Missionvale, into Main Rd, Algoa Park into Chase Str into Standford Rd into Durban Rd taxi rank, Korsten
and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) SIPHO PATRICK MANI 68062756980863) 4274 EXTENSTION 7, JOZA LOCATION,
40 GRAHAMSTOWN, 6140 GRAHAMSTOWN TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) GRAHAMSTOWN TAXI ASSOCIATION 7 LINK STREET, Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

GRAHAMSTOWN, GRAHAMSTOWN, 6140

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Grahamstown (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd086(31006E31006E00045447)1. From Queen Str taxi
rank into Chapel Str into Beaufort Str and Raglan Rd into Albert Rd into "A" Street into Kenya into "B" Street into "D"
Street then into Newtown Extension into Raglan Rd and return via the same route.

2. From Queen Str taxi rank into Chapel Str into Beaufort Str and Raglan Rd into Albert Rd into Mandela Rd -
Tantyi, turn into Ncame Str, Joza into Sani Str, Extension 5, 6, 7 and 8, then turn into Vellem Str into Nompondo and
return via the same route.
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3. From Queen Str taxi rank into Chapel Str into Beaufort Str and Raglan Rd into Albert Rd into "B" Street into "D"
Street then into Newtown Extension into Raglan Rd and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Grahamstown (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrcwd088(31006E4200P910045449)From taxi rank,
Link str, Grahamstown into Beaufort str onto N2 freeway via Colchester via Port Elizabeth via Hankey via Humansdorp
via N2 Freeway via Kwanothula taxi rank, Plettenberg Bay (pick up & drop off) via taxi rank into Nielson Str, Knysna (pick
up & drop off) via Thembalethu taxi rank, George (pick up & drop off) via Kwanonqaba taxi rank, Mossel Bay (pick up &
drop off) proceed to Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Grahamstown (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) -ecbrcwd091(31006E31006B10045452)From taxi rank, Link str,
Grahamstown via Beaufort str into Somerset str via Riebeeck East via Kommadagga, via Cradock via Somerset East taxi
rank (pick up & drop off) proceed to Goedhals Square taxi rank, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.4. Grahamstown (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd094(31006E3100L110045456)From taxi rank, Link str,
Grahamstown via Beaufort str via Raglan rd onto N2 freeway via Peddie via King taxi rank, Tyler str, King William's Town
(pick up & drop off) via Kei rd via Butterworth via Idutywa proceed to Golden Egg taxi rank, Umtata (pick up & drop off)
and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Grahamstown (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcwd096(31006E1000Z310045458)From taxi rank,
Link str, Grahamstown via Beaufort str via Raglan rd onto N2 freeway via Fort Beaufort via Seymore via Whittlesea,
Queenstown via Jamestown via Aliwal North via Rouxville, via Bloemfontein proceed to Park Station taxi rank,
Johannesburg (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) EW CEDRAS 6903265255082 3) 43 STOLLMEYER STREET, SCHAUDERVILLE, PORT
41 ELIZABETH, 6020 Western Suburbs Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1,1.1. Greenbushes (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd001(3209U33200CY00045270)From Kuyga taxi rank, Greenbushes into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2), into
Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd, into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and
Highfield Rd, Korsten and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), THORNHILL (Mount Croix) (Destination) - ecbrcwd006(3321703329YE00045275)From
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into
Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2) into Old Cape Rd, (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett Str into
Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway into Old Cape Rd - no pick up) via Linton Grange, Kabega Park, Rowallan Park to Kuyga
taxi rank, Greenbushes proceed to St. Albans, to Witteklip(Woodridge School) proceed to Thornhill station (pick up &
drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Lorraine (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd005(3321703200E100045274)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd into Cottrell Str into
Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into Ablett
Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up), left turn-off to Kragga Kamma turn at robot in Circular dr into Van
Eck Str into Luneville Rd into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Freeway (N2), into Disa Ave into Burt Dr into Kempston Rd into
Durban Rd to taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield rd, Korsten
or
Return from Luneville Rd into Van Eck Str into Pine Ave into William Moffett Expressway to Old Cape Rd into
Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Gately Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank at the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield
Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.4. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Kabega Park (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd004(3321703200E000045273)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) into second turn-off into Samantha Rd into Frikkie Kotze
Dr into Walker Dr (Sherwood area) into Devon Rd into Caledon Str into Headingley Rd into Penridge Rd into Delt Str into
Avondale Rd, Kabega Park into Northumberland Ave into Old Cape Rd onto Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive
into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

7.1.1.5. COTTERELL (Korsten) (Origin), Draaifontein (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd003(3321363209U800045272)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave onto Freeway (N2), (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd
into Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 Freeway - no pick up) left at turn-off to Kragga Kamma Rd, via Sunridge Park,
Lorraine, Theescombe, Richmond, Lakeside, Colleen Glen to Seaview and Draaifontein area and return via the same
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route
Or

Return via Colleen Glen, Lakeside, Richmond, Theescombe, Lorraine, Sunridge Park into Kragga Kamma Rd onto Old
Cape Road via Newton Park, Greenacres, down Langenhoven Dr into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into
taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten.

7.1.1.6. Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd002(3200CY3200CY00045271)From taxi rank on the corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Rd, Korsten into Cottrell
Str into Durban Rd into Kempston Rd into Burt Dr into Disa Ave into Warbler Str (or from taxi rank into Highfield Rd into
Ablett Str into Standford Rd onto N2 in Warbler Str - no pick up) to Westering area and return via Boshoff Str onto the
Freeway (N2) into Disa Ave into Burt Drive into Kempston Rd into Durban Rd into Cottrell Str into the taxi rank on the
corner of Cottrell Str and Highfield Road, Korsten.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) XB Siyona 6412115435084
42

4) not available New OL
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) 52 Mgwali Street, NU12, Motherwell, Port Elizabeth,
6211 PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448 (3209UO3100LI10045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddie taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445(3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.1.1.4. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd435(3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.1.1.6. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434(3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd433(3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.
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7.1.1.9. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428(3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) TSHEPHISO TYMON MAELA 3) 7 Glandalough Flats, Pearston Str, Central, Port
83 7309245725088 Elizabeth, 6000

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 12 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Origin), Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Destination) -
ECBRCWDCHART001(3100P03100P000128167)FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA
METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
AND RETURN.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) XOLILE ANTHONY BOMBOTA 3) 28 EXT 3 JOZA LOCATION, GRAHAMSTOWN,
84 6605245613088 GRAHAMSTOWN, 6139 GRAHAMSTOWN TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) GRAHAMSTOWN TAXI ASSOCIATION 7 LINK STREET, Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

GRAHAMSTOWN, GRAHAMSTOWN, 6140

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Grahamstown (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) -ecbrcwd086(31006E31006E00045447)1. From Queen Str taxi
rank into Chapel Str into Beaufort Str and Raglan Rd into Albert Rd into "A" Street into Kenya into "B" Street into "D"
Street then into Newtown Extension into Raglan Rd and return via the same route.

2. From Queen Str taxi rank into Chapel Str into Beaufort Str and Raglan Rd into Albert Rd into Mandela Rd -
Tantyi, turn into Ncame Str, Joza into Sani Str, Extension 5, 6, 7 and 8, then turn into Vellem Str into Nompondo and
return via the same route.

3. From Queen Str taxi rank into Chapel Str into Beaufort Str and Raglan Rd into Albert Rd into "B" Street into "D"
Street then into Newtown Extension into Raglan Rd and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Grahamstown (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrowd088(31006E4200P910045449)From taxi rank,
Link str, Grahamstown into Beaufort str onto N2 freeway via Colchester via Port Elizabeth via Hankey via Humansdorp
via N2 Freeway via Kwanothula taxi rank, Plettenberg Bay (pick up & drop off) via taxi rank into Nielson Str, Knysna (pick
up & drop off) via Thembalethu taxi rank, George (pick up & drop off) via Kwanonqaba taxi rank, Mossel Bay (pick up &
drop off) proceed to Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1,3. Grahamstown (Origin), Cradock (Destination) - ecbrcwd090(31006E31003H10045451)From taxi rank, Link str,
Grahamstown via Beaufort str into Somerset str via Cradock rd via Bedford taxi rank (pick up & dropioff) proceed to
Lingelihle taxi rank, Cradock (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Grahamstown (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbmwd091(31006E31006B10045452)From taxi rank, Link str,
Grahamstown via Beaufort str into Somerset str via Riebeeck East via Kommadagga, via Cradock via Somerset East taxi
rank (pick up & drop off) proceed to Goedhals Square taxi rank, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.5. Grahamstown (Origin), Alice (Destination) - ecbrcwd093(31006E31000B10045455)From taxi rank, Link str, Grahamstown
via Beaufort str via Raglan Rd onto N2 freeway via Fort Beaufort to Alice taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) PHUMEZILE KAMA 6712135473084 3) 28 SOYOMA STREET, LANGA LOCATION,
88 UITENHAGE, 6229 Uitenhage and District Taxi

Association
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 12 (Seating)
6) Uitenhage and District Taxi Association PO Box 1330, Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

Uitenhage , Uitenhage , 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
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7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd382(3100L93100L900045820)From Durban Str taxi rank into
Caledon Str proceed into Market Str into Birds Str into John Str (pick up and drop off) proceed into Cuyler Str cross
bridge to join Rock lands Rd (pick up and drop off) to Rock lands turn into Wide Horizon Rd and to all farms surroundings
or proceed straight to Rock lands garage (pick up & drop off), proceed via Thornhill and all surroundings farms and via
Fairview (pick up and drop off) proceed to St. Albans (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Uitenhage (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd383(3100L93100L110045821)From Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage
into Durban Str into Drostdy Rd into Caledon Str to Riebeeck Hoogte into Daniel Pienaar Rd into Addo Rd into Coega Rd
join the N2 via Beaufort str taxi rank, Grahamstown (pick up & drop off) via Peddie (pick up & drop off) via Walker str taxi
rank, King William's Town (pick up & drop off) via Main str, Bisho (pick up & drop off) via Butterworth via Main str, Komga
(pick up & drop off) via Main str, Idutywa (pick up & drop off) straight into Mandela Dr into the taxi rank at York Rd,
Umtata (pick up & drop off)and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcwd384(3100L931006B10045822)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Market Str into Caledon Str into Church Str join Graaff-Reinet Rd onto the R75 via Bricks
Field str, Jansenville (pick up & drop off) to Goedhals Square, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd375(3100L93100L900045813)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank
into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Zinto
Str cross Pityana Str into Mondile Rd, join Ponana Tini Rd again and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Ngeyakhe Str into 1st Ave into Pilani Ntsiko
Rd into Lawrence Vinqi Rd into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the same route.

c) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Mel Brookes Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mbengo Rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Lawrence Vinqi into Ponana Tini Rd and
return via the same route.

d) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Mel Brooks Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile str into Makapa Str into Dla la Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the
same route
or
From Makapa Str into Nyanda Str into Nxarane Str cross Pityana Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return to Durban Str Taxi
Rank.

7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd376(3100L93100L900045814)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into
Durban Str into Magennis Rd into Mel Brooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into Kama Str into Ngangelizwe into Ndlambe into
Potao Str into Tshiwo Str into Phalo Str into Khozi into Hlungulu into Hintsa into Phalo Str into Matanzima Rd into Nkulu
Str into Siwasa Str into Siwani into Tyhulu Str into Rayi Str into Re lu Str joining Bucwa Str into Kwinana Str into Lindani
Cresc then into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Rd into Melbrooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into
Mabandla Rd into Bantom Str cross Bucwa Str then cross Nkohli Str then cross Zolile Nogcazi Str down into Bantom to
the end of Tyok's ville, then into Helen Joseph into Philemon Kona into Fundam into Bucwa into Kwinana into Lindani
Cresc into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Kirkwood (Destination) - ecbrcwd377(3100L931009010045815)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into lower Drostdy join Caledon into Church Str then Graaff-Reinet Rd, turn onto R75 to Moses Mabida taxi
rank, Kirkwood (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.
Or alternatively via Addo taxi rank.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd378(3100L93100NP00045816)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch join R75 then into Uitenhage Road via Kwamagxaki and Kwadwesi
then into Govan Mbeki ave into Holland Str into Strand Str Taxi Rank, Port Elizabeth and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd379(3100L93209U000045817)From
Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch, join R75 into Ralo then into Koyana then
into Njoli Square taxi rank and return via Daku Rd, Struandale Rd, Koyana Str and join R75 back to Durban Str Taxi
Rank, Uitenhage.

7.1.1.9. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd380(3100L93100L900045818)From Durban Str Taxi rank into
Durban Str into Gibon Str into Kamesh Rd then turn into 24th Ave into Maduna Rd into 20th Ave, Tambo Village, then join
24th Ave and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Despatch (Destination) - ecbrcwd381(3100L931004700045819)From Durban Str taxi rank proceed
into Algoa Rd pass Goodyear and Volkswagen factories pass the bridge and turn into Botha Rd into Main Rd, Despatch
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proceed across the robot into Azalia Park and turn back into Main Rd, Despatch proceed until turn into Handel Str into
Berg Str into Bergsig Str proceed to Daleview pass Resevoir Hills prceed and turn into Lorrie Rd pass Kayamnandi
Cemetary into Thobil Busakwe Str down to 4-way stop proceed into Fort Galata Str proceed pass Nomathamsanqa
School into Nonthinga Str proceed to J Moroko Str join Busakwe Str into Chief Albert Luthuli Rd into Voortrekker Str into
Botha Str proceed into Durban Str to Durban str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) LUNGISWA, LYNETH NINGI
89 5309080746084

4) not available New OL
6) Uitenhage and District Taxi Association PO Box 1330,

Uitenhage , Uitenhage , 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) 91 PHILANI NTSIKO STREET, KWANOBUHLE,
UITENHAGE, 6242 Uitenhage and District Taxi
Association

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Despatch (Destination) - ecbrcwd381(3100L931004700045819)From Durban Str taxi rank proceed
into Algoa Rd pass Goodyear and Volkswagen factories pass the bridge and turn into Botha Rd into Main Rd, Despatch
proceed across the robot into Azalia Park and turn back into Main Rd, Despatch proceed until turn into Handel Str into
Berg Str into Bergsig Str proceed to Daleview pass Resevoir Hills prceed and turn into Lorrie Rd pass Kayamnandi
Cemetary into Thobil Busakwe Str down to 4-way stop proceed into Fort Galata Str proceed pass Nomathamsanqa
School into Nonthinga Str proceed to J Moroko Str join Busakwe Str into Chief Albert Luthuli Rd into Voortrekker Str into
Botha Str proceed into Durban Str to Durban str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

7.1.1,2. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd380(3100L93100L900045818)From Durban Str Taxi rank into
Durban Str into Gibon Str into Kamesh Rd then turn into 24th Ave into Maduna Rd into 20th Ave, Tambo Village, then join
24th Ave and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd382(3100L93100L900045820)From Durban Str taxi rank into
Caledon Str proceed into Market Str into Birds Str into John Str (pick up and drop off) proceed into Cuyler Str cross
bridge to join Rocklands Rd (pick up and drop off) to Rocklands turn into Wide Horizon Rd and to all farms surroundings
or proceed straight to Rocklands garage (pick up & drop off), proceed via Thornhill and all surroundings farms and via
Fairview (pick up and drop off) proceed to St. Albans (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd379(3100L93209U000045817)From
Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch, join R75 into Ralo then into Koyana then
into Njoli Square taxi rank and return via Daku Rd, Struandale Rd, Koyana Str and join R75 back to Durban Str Taxi
Rank, Uitenhage.

7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd376(3100L93100L900045814)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into
Durban Str into Magennis Rd into MelBrooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into Kama Str into Ngangelizwe into Ndlambe into
Potao Str into Tshiwo Str into Phalo Str into Khozi into Hlungulu into Hintsa into Phalo Str into Matanzima Rd into Nkulu
Str into Siwasa Str into Siwani into Tyhulu Str into Rayi Str into Relu Str joining Bucwa Str into Kwinana Str into Lindani
Cresc then into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Rd into Melbrooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into
Mabandla Rd into Bantom Str cross Bucwa Str then cross Nkohli Str then cross Zolile Nogcazi Str down into Bantom to
the end of Tyok's villa, then into Helen Joseph into Philemon Kona into Fundam into Bucwa into Kwinana into Lindani
Cresc into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd378(3100L93100NP00045816)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch join R75 then into Uitenhage Road via Kwamagxaki and Kwadwesi
then into Govan Mbeki ave into Holland Str into Strand Str Taxi Rank, Port Elizabeth and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Kirkwood (Destination) - ecbrcwd377(3100L931009010045815)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into lower Drostdy join Caledon into Church Str then Graaff-Reinet Rd, turn onto R75 to Moses Mabida taxi
rank, Kirkwood (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.
Or alternatively via Addo taxi rank.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd375(3100L93100L900045813)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank
into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Zinto
Str cross Pityana Str into Mondile Rd, join Ponana Tini Rd again and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Ngeyakhe Str into 1st Ave into Pilani Ntsiko
Rd into Lawrence Vinqi Rd into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the same route.

c) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into
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Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mbengo Rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Lawrence Vinqi into Ponana Tini Rd and
return via the same route.

d) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Mel Brooks Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile str into Makapa Str into Dla la Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the
same route
or
From Makapa Str into Nyanda Str into Nxarane Str cross Pityana Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return to Durban Str Taxi
Rank.

7.1.1.9. Uitenhage (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd383(3100L93100L110045821)From Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage
into Durban Str into Drostdy Rd into Caledon Str to Riebeeck Hoogte into Daniel Pienaar Rd into Addo Rd into Coega Rd
join the N2 via Beaufort str taxi rank, Grahamstown (pick up & drop off) via Peddie (pick up & drop off) via Walker str taxi
rank, King William's Town (pick up & drop off) via Main str, Bisho (pick up & drop off) via Butterworth via Main str, Komga
(pick up & drop off) via Main str, Idutywa (pick up & drop off) straight into Mandela Dr into the taxi rank at York Rd,
Umtata (pick up & drop off)and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcwd384(3100L931006B10045822)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Market Str into Caledon Str into Church Str join Graaff-Reinet Rd onto the R75 via Bricks
Field str, Jansenville (pick up & drop off) to Goedhals Square, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) PHUMEZILE KAMA 6712135473084
90

4) not available New OL
6) Uitenhage and District Taxi Association PO Box 1330,

Uitenhage , Uitenhage , 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) 28 SOYOMA STREET, LANGA LOCATION,
UITENHAGE, 6229 Uitenhage and District Taxi
Association

5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcwd384(3100L931006B10045822)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Market Str into Caledon Str into Church Str join Graaff-Reinet Rd onto the R75 via Bricks
Field str, Jansenville (pick up & drop off) to Goedhals Square, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.2. Uitenhage (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd383(3100L93100L110045821)From Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage
into Durban Str into Drostdy Rd into Caledon Str to Riebeeck Hoogte into Daniel Pienaar Rd into Addo Rd into Coega Rd
join the N2 via Beaufort str taxi rank, Grahamstown (pick up & drop off) via Peddie (pick up & drop off) via Walker str taxi
rank, King William's Town (pick up & drop off) via Main str, Bisho (pick up & drop off) via Butterworth via Main str, Komga
(pick up & drop off) via Main str, Idutywa (pick up & drop off) straight into Mandela Dr into the taxi rank at York Rd,
Umtata (pick up & drop off)and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd375(3100L93100L900045813)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank
into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Zinto
Str cross Pityana Str into Mondile Rd, join Ponana Tini Rd again and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Ngeyakhe Str into 1st Ave into Pilani Ntsiko
Rd into Lawrence Vinqi Rd into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the same route.

c) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mbengo Rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Lawrence Vinqi into Ponana Tini Rd and
return via the same route.

d) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrooks Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile str into Makapa Str into Dlala Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the
same route
or
From Makapa Str into Nyanda Str into Nxarane Str cross Pityana Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return to Durban Str Taxi
Rank.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Kirkwood (Destination) - ecbrcwd377(3100L931009Q10045815)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into lower Drostdy join Caledon into Church Str then Graaff-Reinet Rd, turn onto R75 to Moses Mabida taxi
rank, Kirkwood (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.
Or alternatively via Addo taxi rank.
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7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd378(3100L93100NP00045816)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch join R75 then into Uitenhage Road via Kwamagxaki and Kwadwesi
then into Govan Mbeki ave into Holland Str into Strand Str Taxi Rank, Port Elizabeth and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd376(3100L93100L900045814)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into
Durban Str into Magennis Rd into MelBrooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into Kama Str into Ngangelizwe into Ndlambe into
Potao Str into Tshiwo Str into Phalo Str into Khozi into Hlungulu into Hintsa into Phalo Str into Matanzima Rd into Nkulu
Str into Siwasa Str into Siwani into Tyhulu Str into Rayi Str into Re lu Str joining Bucwa Str into Kwinana Str into Lindani
Cresc then into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Rd into Melbrooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into
Mabandla Rd into Bantom Str cross Bucwa Str then cross Nkohli Str then cross Zolile Nogcazi Str down into Bantom to
the end of Tyok's ville, then into Helen Joseph into Philemon Kona into Fundam into Bucwa into Kwinana into Lindani
Cresc into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd379(3100L93209U000045817)From
Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch, join R75 into Ralo then into Koyana then
into Njoli Square taxi rank and return via Daku Rd, Struandale Rd, Koyana Str and join R75 back to Durban Str Taxi
Rank, Uitenhage.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd382(3100L93100L900045820)From Durban Str taxi rank into
Caledon Str proceed into Market Str into Birds Str into John Str (pick up and drop off) proceed into Cuyler Str cross
bridge to join Rock lands Rd (pick up and drop off) to Rock lands turn into Wide Horizon Rd and to all farms surroundings
or proceed straight to Rock lands garage (pick up & drop off), proceed via Thornhill and all surroundings farms and via
Fairview (pick up and drop off) proceed to St. Albans (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd380(3100L93100L900045818)From Durban Str Taxi rank into
Durban Str into Gibon Str into Kamesh Rd then turn into 24th Ave into Maduna Rd into 20th Ave, Tambo Village, then join
24th Ave and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Despatch (Destination) - ecbrcwd381(3100L931004700045819)From Durban Str taxi rank proceed
into Algoa Rd pass Goodyear and Volkswagen factories pass the bridge and turn into Botha Rd into Main Rd, Despatch
proceed across the robot into Azalia Park and turn back into Main Rd, Despatch proceed until turn into Handel Str into
Berg Str into Bergsig Str proceed to Daleview pass Resevoir Hills prceed and turn into Lorrie Rd pass Kayamnandi
Cemetary into Thobil Busakwe Str down to 4-way stop proceed into Fort Galata Str proceed pass Nomathamsanqa
School into Nonthinga Str proceed to J Moroko Str join Busakwe Str into Chief Albert Luthuli Rd into Voortrekker Str into
Botha Str proceed into Durban Str to Durban str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) J.M Dubase 6901255572086
92

4) not available New OL
6) Uitenhage and District Taxi Association PO Box 1330,

Uitenhage , Uitenhage , 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) 68 Bantu Holomisa Street, Khayamnandi, Despatch,
6220 Uitenhage and District Taxi Association

5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Despatch (Destination) - ecbrcwd381(3100L931004700045819)From Durban Str taxi rank proceed
into Algoa Rd pass Goodyear and Volkswagen factories pass the bridge and turn into Botha Rd into Main Rd, Despatch
proceed across the robot into Azalia Park and turn back into Main Rd, Despatch proceed until turn into Handel Str into
Berg Str into Bergsig Str proceed to Daleview pass Resevoir Hills prceed and turn into Lorrie Rd pass Kayamnandi
Cemetary into Thobil Busakwe Str down to 4-way stop proceed into Fort Calata Str proceed pass Nomathamsanqa
School into Nonthinga Str proceed to J Moroko Str join Busakwe Str into Chief Albert Luthuli Rd into Voortrekker Str into
Botha Str proceed into Durban Str to Durban str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

7.1.1.2. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd380(3100L93100L900045818)From Durban Str Taxi rank into
Durban Str into Gibon Str into Kamesh Rd then turn into 24th Ave into Maduna Rd into 20th Ave, Tambo Village, then join
24th Ave and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd382(3100L93100L900045820)From Durban Str taxi rank into
Caledon Str proceed into Market Str into Birds Str into John Str (pick up and drop off) proceed into Cuyler Str cross
bridge to join Rocklands Rd (pick up and drop off) to Rocklands turn into Wide Horizon Rd and to all farms surroundings
or proceed straight to Rocklands garage (pick up & drop off), proceed via Thornhill and all surroundings farms and via
Fairview (pick up and drop off) proceed to St. Albans (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd379(3100L93209U000045817)From
Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch, join R75 into Ralo then into Koyana then
into Njoli Square taxi rank and return via Daku Rd, Struandale Rd, Koyana Str and join R75 back to Durban Str Taxi
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Rank, Uitenhage.

7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd376 (3100L93100L900045814)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into
Durban Str into Magennis Rd into Mel Brooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into Kama Str into Ngangelizwe into Ndlambe into
Potao Str into Tshiwo Str into Phalo Str into Khozi into Hlungulu into Hintsa into Phalo Str into Matanzima Rd into Nkulu
Str into Siwasa Str into Siwani into Tyhulu Str into Rayi Str into Re lu Str joining Bucwa Str into Kwinana Str into Lindani
Cresc then into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Rd into Melbrooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into
Mabandla Rd into Bantom Str cross Bucwa Str then cross Nkohli Str then cross Zolile Nogcazi Str down into Bantom to
the end of Tyok's ville, then into Helen Joseph into Philemon Kona into Fundam into Bucwa into Kwinana into Lindani
Cresc into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbmwd378(3100L93100NP00045816)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch join R75 then into Uitenhage Road via Kwamagxaki and Kwadwesi
then into Govan Mbeki ave into Holland Str into Strand Str Taxi Rank, Port Elizabeth and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Kirkwood (Destination) - ecbrowd377(3100L931009Q10045815)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into lower Drostdy join Caledon into Church Str then Graaff-Reinet Rd, turn onto R75 to Moses Mabida taxi
rank, Kirkwood (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.
Or alternatively via Addo taxi rank.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrowd375(3100L93100L900045813)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank
into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Mel Brookes Ave cross the bridge into Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Zinto
Str cross Pityana Str into Mondile Rd, join Ponana Tini Rd again and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Mel Brookes Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Ngeyakhe Str into 1st Ave into Pilani Ntsiko
Rd into Lawrence Vinqi Rd into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the same route.

c) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Mel Brookes Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mbengo Rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Lawrence Vinqi into Ponana Tini Rd and
return via the same route.

d) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrooks Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile str into Makapa Str into Dla la Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the
same route
or
From Makapa Str into Nyanda Str into Nxarane Str cross Pityana Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return to Durban Str Taxi
Rank.

7.1.1.9. Uitenhage (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd383(3100L93100L110045821)From Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage
into Durban Str into Drostdy Rd into Caledon Str to Riebeeck Hoogte into Daniel Pienaar Rd into Addo Rd into Coega Rd
join the N2 via Beaufort str taxi rank, Grahamstown (pick up & drop off) via Peddie (pick up & drop off) via Walker str taxi
rank, King William's Town (pick up & drop off) via Main str, Bisho (pick up & drop off) via Butterworth via Main str, Komga
(pick up & drop off) via Main str, Idutywa (pick up & drop off) straight into Mandela Dr into the taxi rank at York Rd,
Umtata (pick up & drop off)and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcwd384(3100L931006B10045822)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Market Str into Caledon Str into Church Str join Graaff-Reinet Rd onto the R75 via Bricks
Field str, Jansenville (pick up & drop off) to Goedhals Square, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

1) AOECWDLB1008 2) MAKHOSONKE FRANCE DLWENGU 3) 03 FUNDAM STREET, KWANOBUHLE, UITENHAGE,
93 7011045530086 6242 Uitenhage and District Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Uitenhage and District Taxi Association PO Box 1330, Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

Uitenhage , Uitenhage , 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcwd384(3100L931006B10045822)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Market Str into Caledon Str into Church Str join Graaff-Reinet Rd onto the R75 via Bricks
Field str, Jansenville (pick up & drop off) to Goedhals Square, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.2. Uitenhage (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd383(3100L93100L110045821)From Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage
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into Durban Str into Drostdy Rd into Caledon Str to Riebeeck Hoogte into Daniel Pienaar Rd into Addo Rd into Coega Rd
join the N2 via Beaufort str taxi rank, Grahamstown (pick up & drop off) via Peddie (pick up & drop off) via Walker str taxi
rank, King William's Town (pick up & drop off) via Main str, Bisho (pick up & drop off) via Butterworth via Main str, Komga
(pick up & drop off) via Main str, Idutywa (pick up & drop off) straight into Mandela Dr into the taxi rank at York Rd,
Umtata (pick up & drop off)and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbmwd375(3100L93100L900045813)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank
into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Mel Brookes Ave cross the bridge into Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Zinto
Str cross Pityana Str into Mondile Rd, join Ponana Tini Rd again and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Mel Brookes Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Ngeyakhe Str into 1st Ave into Pilani Ntsiko
Rd into Lawrence Vinqi Rd into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the same route.

c) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mbengo Rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Lawrence Vinqi into Ponana Tini Rd and
return via the same route.

d) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Mel Brooks Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile str into Makapa Str into Dla la Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the
same route
or
From Makapa Str into Nyanda Str into Nxarane Str cross Pityana Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return to Durban Str Taxi
Rank.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Kirkwood (Destination) - ecbmwd377(3100L931009010045815)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into lower Drostdy join Caledon into Church Str then Graaff-Reinet Rd, turn onto R75 to Moses Mabida taxi
rank, Kirkwood (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.
Or alternatively via Addo taxi rank.

7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd378 (3100L93100NP00045816)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch join R75 then into Uitenhage Road via Kwamagxaki and Kwadwesi
then into Govan Mbeki ave into Holland Str into Strand Str Taxi Rank, Port Elizabeth and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd376 (3100L93100L900045814)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into
Durban Str into Magennis Rd into MelBrooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into Kama Str into Ngangelizwe into Ndlambe into
Potao Str into Tshiwo Str into Phalo Str into Khozi into Hlungulu into Hintsa into Phalo Str into Matanzima Rd into Nkulu
Str into Siwasa Str into Siwani into Tyhulu Str into Rayi Str into Re lu Str joining Bucwa Str into Kwinana Str into Lindani
Cresc then into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Rd into Melbrooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into
Mabandla Rd into Bantom Str cross Bucwa Str then cross Nkohli Str then cross Zolile Nogcazi Str down into Bantom to
the end of Tyok's ville, then into Helen Joseph into Philemon Kona into Fundam into Bucwa into Kwinana into Lindani
Cresc into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd379(3100L93209U000045817)From
Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch, join R75 into Ralo then into Koyana then
into Njoli Square taxi rank and return via Daku Rd, Struandale Rd, Koyana Str and join R75 back to Durban Str Taxi
Rank, Uitenhage.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd382(3100L93100L900045820)From Durban Str taxi rank into
Caledon Str proceed into Market Str into Birds Str into John Str (pick up and drop off) proceed into Cuyler Str cross
bridge to join Rock lands Rd (pick up and drop off) to Rock lands turn into Wide Horizon Rd and to all farms surroundings
or proceed straight to Rock lands garage (pick up & drop off), proceed via Thornhill and all surroundings farms and via
Fairview (pick up and drop off) proceed to St. Albans (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd380(3100L93100L900045818)From Durban Str Taxi rank into
Durban Str into Gibon Str into Kamesh Rd then turn into 24th Ave into Maduna Rd into 20th Ave, Tambo Village, then join
24th Ave and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Despatch (Destination) - ecbrcwd381(3100L931004700045819)From Durban Str taxi rank proceed
into Algoa Rd pass Goodyear and Volkswagen factories pass the bridge and turn into Botha Rd into Main Rd, Despatch
proceed across the robot into Azalia Park and turn back into Main Rd, Despatch proceed until turn into Handel Str into
Berg Str into Bergsig Str proceed to Daleview pass Resevoir Hills prceed and turn into Lorrie Rd pass Kayamnandi
Cemetary into Thobil Busakwe Str down to 4-way stop proceed into Fort Calata Str proceed pass Nomathamsanqa
School into Nonthinga Str proceed to J Moroko Str join Busakwe Str into Chief Albert Luthuli Rd into Voortrekker Str into
Botha Str proceed into Durban Str to Durban str taxi rank, Uitenhage.
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1) AOECWDLB1008 2) CJ HENDRICKS 6807275181081 3) 4 BOKMAKIERIE STREET, ROSEDALE, UITENHAGE,
96 6229 Uitenhage and District Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Uitenhage and District Taxi Association PO Box 1330, Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

Uitenhage , Uitenhage , 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Despatch (Destination) - ecbrcwd381(3100L931004700045819)From Durban Str taxi rank proceed
into Algoa Rd pass Goodyear and Volkswagen factories pass the bridge and turn into Botha Rd into Main Rd, Despatch
proceed across the robot into Azalia Park and turn back into Main Rd, Despatch proceed until turn into Handel Str into
Berg Str into Bergsig Str proceed to Daleview pass Resevoir Hills prceed and turn into Lorrie Rd pass Kayamnandi
Cemetary into Thobil Busakwe Str down to 4-way stop proceed into Fort Galata Str proceed pass Nomathamsanqa
School into Nonthinga Str proceed to J Moroko Str join Busakwe Str into Chief Albert Luthuli Rd into Voortrekker Str into
Botha Str proceed into Durban Str to Durban str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

7.1.1.2. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd382(3100L93100L900045820)From Durban Str taxi rank into
Caledon Str proceed into Market Str into Birds Str into John Str (pick up and drop off) proceed into Cuyler Str cross
bridge to join Rocklands Rd (pick up and drop off) to Rocklands turn into Wide Horizon Rd and to all farms surroundings
or proceed straight to Rocklands garage (pick up & drop off), proceed via Thornhill and all surroundings farms and via
Fairview (pick up and drop off) proceed to St. Albans (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd379(3100L93209U000045817)From
Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch, join R75 into Ralo then into Koyana then
into Njoli Square taxi rank and return via Daku Rd, Struandale Rd, Koyana Str and join R75 back to Durban Str Taxi
Rank, Uitenhage.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd380(3100L93100L900045818)From Durban Str Taxi rank into
Durban Str into Gibon Str into Kamesh Rd then turn into 24th Ave into Maduna Rd into 20th Ave, Tambo Village, then join
24th Ave and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Kirkwood (Destination) - ecbrcwd377(3100L931009Q10045815)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into lower Drostdy join Caledon into Church Str then Graaff -Reinet Rd, turn onto R75 to Moses Mabida taxi
rank, Kirkwood (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.
Or alternatively via Addo taxi rank.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd378(3100L93100NP00045816)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Algoa Rd via Despatch join R75 then into Uitenhage Road via Kwamagxaki and Kwadwesi
then into Govan Mbeki ave into Holland Str into Strand Str Taxi Rank, Port Elizabeth and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd375(3100L93100L900045813)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank
into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Zinto
Str cross Pityana Str into Mondile Rd, join Ponana Tini Rd again and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Ngeyakhe Str into 1st Ave into Pilani Ntsiko
Rd into Lawrence Vinqi Rd into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the same route.

c) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrookes Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mbengo Rd into Pilani Ntsiko Rd into Lawrence Vinqi into Ponana Tini Rd and
return via the same route.

d) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Str into MelBrooks Ave cross the bridge into
Matanzima Rd into Ponana Tini Rd into Mondile str into Makapa Str into Dlala Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return via the
same route
or
From Makapa Str into Nyanda Str into Nxarane Str cross Pityana Str into Ponana Tini Rd and return to Durban Str Taxi
Rank.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd376(3100L93100L900045814)a) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into
Durban Str into Magennis Rd into MelBrooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into Kama Str into Ngangelizwe into Ndlambe into
Potao Str into Tshiwo Str into Phalo Str into Khozi into Hlungulu into Hintsa into Phalo Str into Matanzima Rd into Nkulu
Str into Siwasa Str into Siwani into Tyhulu Str into Rayi Str into Relu Str joining Bucwa Str into Kwinana Str into Lindani
Cresc then into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.

b) From Durban Str Taxi Rank into Durban Str into Magennis Rd into Melbrooks Rd into Matanzima Rd into
Mabandla Rd into Bantom Str cross Bucwa Str then cross Nkohli Str then cross Zolile Nogcazi Str down into Bantom to
the end of Tyok's ville, then into Helen Joseph into Philemon Kona into Fundam into Bucwa into Kwinana into Lindani
Cresc into Mabandla Square and return via the same route.
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7.1.1.9. Uitenhage (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd383(3100L93100L110045821)From Durban Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage
into Durban Str into Drostdy Rd into Caledon Str to Riebeeck Hoogte into Daniel Pienaar Rd into Addo Rd into Coega Rd
join the N2 via Beaufort str taxi rank, Grahamstown (pick up & drop off) via Peddie (pick up & drop off) via Walker str taxi
rank, King William's Town (pick up & drop off) via Main str, Bisho (pick up & drop off) via Butterworth via Main str, Komga
(pick up & drop off) via Main str, Idutywa (pick up & drop off) straight into Mandela Dr into the taxi rank at York Rd,
Umtata (pick up & drop off)and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrowd384(3100L931006B10045822)From Durban Str Taxi Rank,
Uitenhage into Durban Str into Market Str into Caledon Str into Church Str join Graaff-Reinet Rd onto the R75 via Bricks
Field str, Jansenville (pick up & drop off) to Goedhals Square, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

1) AOECWDLB1009 2) Tozamile Matthews Dyani 490309521208) 33D Ncame Street, Joza Location, Grahamstown, 6139
19 GRAHAMSTOWN TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) GRAHAMSTOWN TAXI ASSOCIATION 7 LINK STREET, Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

GRAHAMSTOWN, GRAHAMSTOWN, 6140

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Grahamstown (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd09890(31006E31006E00205287)From Link Street Taxi
Rank, Grahamstown, join Beaufort Street and turn to Cradock Road to Riebeeck East Taxi Rank (drop off and pick up)
and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Grahamstown (Origin), Alicedale (Destination) - ecbrowd0989(31006E31000C00205274)From Link Street Taxi Rank,
Grahamstown join Beaufort Street, join N2 to Nonzwakazi Taxi, Alicedale (drop off and pick up) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.3. Grahamstown (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcwd0988(31006E20018410205273)From Grahamstown
Taxi Rank, Link Street, join Beaufort Street via Raglan Road, join N2 via Peddie, King William's Town, Butterworth,
Idutywa, Umtata, Kokstad, Port Sheptone to Durban Taxi Rank (drop off and pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Grahamstown (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbmwd086(31006E31006E00045447)1. From Queen Str taxi
rank into Chapel Str into Beaufort Str and Raglan Rd into Albert Rd into "A" Street into Kenya into "B" Street into "D"
Street then into Newtown Extension into Raglan Rd and return via the same route.

2. From Queen Str taxi rank into Chapel Str into Beaufort Str and Raglan Rd into Albert Rd into Mandela Rd -
Tantyi, turn into Ncame Str, Joza into Sani Str, Extension 5, 6, 7 and 8, then turn into Vellem Str into Nompondo and
return via the same route.

3. From Queen Str taxi rank into Chapel Str into Beaufort Str and Raglan Rd into Albert Rd into "B" Street into "D"
Street then into Newtown Extension into Raglan Rd and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Grahamstown (Origin), Motherwell (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbmwd087(31006E3200JS10045448)From
taxi rank, Link str, Grahamstown into Beaufort str onto N2 freeway via Colchester to Ngxungxu taxi rank, Ngonyama str,
Motherwell, Port Elizabeth (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Grahamstown (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbmwd088(31006E4200P910045449)From taxi rank,
Link str, Grahamstown into Beaufort str onto N2 freeway via Colchester via Port Elizabeth via Hankey via Humansdorp
via N2 Freeway via Kwanothula taxi rank, Plettenberg Bay (pick up & drop off) via taxi rank into Nielson Str, Knysna (pick
up & drop off) via Thembalethu taxi rank, George (pick up & drop off) via Kwanonqaba taxi rank, Mossel Bay (pick up &
drop off) proceed to Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Grahamstown (Origin), King Williams Town Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbmwd089(31006E30012U10045450)Fronn taxi
rank, Link str, Grahamstown via Beaufort str via Raglan rd onto N2 freeway via Peddle to King taxi rank, Tyler str, King
William's Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Grahamstown (Origin), Cradock (Destination) - ecbrowd090(31006E31003H10045451)From taxi rank, Link str,
Grahamstown via Beaufort str into Somerset str via Cradock rd via Bedford taxi rank (pick up & drop off) proceed to
Lingelihle taxi rank, Cradock (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Grahamstown (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbmwd091(31006E31006B10045452)From taxi rank, Link str,
Grahamstown via Beaufort str into Somerset str via Riebeeck East via Kommadagga, via Cradock via Somerset East taxi
rank (pick up & drop off) proceed to Goedhals Square taxi rank, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

42

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 229

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



7.1.1.1 Grahamstown (Origin), Humansdorp (Destination) - ecbrcwd092(31006E31008810045454)From taxi rank, Link str,
Grahamstown via Beaufort str via Raglan Rd onto N2 freeway via Colchester via Port Elizabeth proceed to Humansdorp
taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Grahamstown (Origin), Alice (Destination) - ecbrcwd093(31006E31000B10045455)From taxi rank, Link str, Grahamstown
via Beaufort str via Raglan Rd onto N2 freeway via Fort Beaufort to Alice taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.1 Grahamstown (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbmwd094(31006E3100L110045456)From taxi rank, Link str,
Grahamstown via Beaufort str via Raglan rd onto N2 freeway via Peddie via King taxi rank, Tyler str, King William's Town
(pick up & drop off) via Kei rd via Butterworth via Idutywa proceed to Golden Egg taxi rank, Umtata (pick up & drop off)
and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Grahamstown (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd095(31006E3100L910045457)From taxi rank, Link str,
Grahamstown via Beaufort str via Raglan rd onto N2 freeway via Colchester via Ngxungxu taxi rank, Ngonyama str,
Motherwell, Port Elizabeth (pick up & drop off) proceed to Durban rd taxi rank, Uitenhage (pick up & drop off) and return
via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Grahamstown (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcwd096(31006E1000Z310045458)From taxi rank,
Link str, Grahamstown via Beaufort str via Raglan rd onto N2 freeway via Fort Beaufort via Seymore via Whittlesea,
Queenstown via Jamestown via Aliwal North via Rouxville, via Bloemfontein proceed to Park Station taxi rank,
Johannesburg (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Grahamstown (Origin), Keiskammahoek (Destination) - ecbrcwd097(31006E31009D10045459)From taxi rank, Link str,
Grahamstown via Beaufort str via Raglan rd onto N2 freeway via Peddle via King William's Town onto the R63 then onto
R62 to Keiskamma Hoek taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Grahamstown (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcwd098(31006E32041W10045461)From taxi rank,
Link str, Grahamstown via Beaufort str via Raglan rd onto N2 freeway via Peddie via King William's Town proceed to
Highway taxi rank, Mdantsane, East London (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Grahamstown (Origin), Grahamstown (Grahamstown) (Destination) - ecbrcwd0985(31006E32008300201545)From
Queen Street Taxi Rank, join High Street, Elliff Street, via Hoegenoeg, Extension 10 and return on the same route.

7.1.1.1 Grahamstown (Origin), Grahamstown (Grahamstown) (Destination) - ecbrcwd0986(31006E32008300201546)From
Queens Street, join Beaufort Street, Raglan Road via Vukani Location, Kenya, "B" Street, "D" Street, Newtown Extension
join Raglan Road and return on the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1009 2) XL NXATI 5202085333083
37

4) not available New OL
6) UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO

BOX 1384, UITENHAGE, UITENHAGE, 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) 17 KINIKINI STREET, KWA-NOBHULE, UITENHAGE,
6242 UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd458(3100L93100L900045916)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str across Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into
Pityana Str into Dla la Str into Mtyingizane Str into Kinikini Str into Mondile Str into Philani Ntsika Str into Ngeyakhe Str
into 1st Ave into 2nd Ave, into Ngeyakhe Str into Philani Ntsika Str, right into Lawrence Vinqi Str and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.2. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Via Point 1), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd457 (3100L93100L900045915)From
Constitution Str taxi rank, into Drostdy Str into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd into
Jabavu Str into Mabandla Rd into Hopa Str into Bucwa Str into Philmon Kona Str into Zolile Nogcazi into Douz Str into
Triza Str back to Zolile Nogcazi Str into Philmon Kona Str into Fundam Str into Bucwa Str into Bantom Str into Mabandla
Rd into Matanzima Rd, Melbrookes Ave, into Magennis Str, Durban Str, Drostdy Str back to Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd459(3100L93100L900045917)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str into Durban Rd, into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into Tize Str
into Ponana Tini Rd, into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Cushe Str into Matomela Str into Tenth Ave stop at Ntili Str and return
into Tenth Ave into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Ponana Tini Rd, and return to Constitution Str taxi rank via Matanzima Rd,
Melbrookes Str, Magennis Str, Durban Str and Drostdy Str.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd460(3100L93100L900045918)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str into Durban Str turn into Gibbon Str turn to Dover Ave into Van Rooyen Str into Carl Vianey Str into McCarthy
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Str into Bloekom Str into Chestnut Str onto Acacia Str into Pappegaai Str into Patrys Str into Muscovey Str into Lovebird
Str left into Kamesh Rd, into Lapland into Tuna Str into Kamesh Rd and return via the same route.
OR
Return from Tuna Str Circle, straight into Kamesh Str, into Lanner Str turn into Acacia Str, into Tired Rd, into Ma lad Str
into Seagull Str into Plover Str into Rosedale Dr, into Acacia Str into Kamesh Str, straight into Caledon Str, turn into Bird
Str into Johan Cronje Square through Rich Str and return to Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd462(3100L93200CY00045921)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str, into Caledon Str, proceed to Union Rd and join Old
Uitenhage Rd, into Algoa Rd into Commercial Rd into upper Kempston Rd into Stanford Rd into Berg Str Square taxi
rank, Korsten (pick up & drop off)and return past Livingstone Hospital, right into Chase Str into Algoa Rd and into old
Uitenhage Rd to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str into Caledon Str proceed to Union Rd and
join old Uitenhage Rd into Algoa Rd into Chase Rd, into Keeton Str, into Lindsay Rd, into Stanford Rd, into Jackson Str,
into Durban Rd, down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd and turn into Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten (pick up & drop off)
and return via Kempston Rd into Commercial Rd onto Uitenhage Rd, into Despatch Main Rd into Durban Rd into Drostdy
and proceed to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

ROUTE 3
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into Ralo Str (Kwamagxaki) into Koyana Str turn left at Njoli Square and
proceed with upper Daku Rd into Struandale Rd proceed into Spondo Str, into Algoa Rd down Chase Str into Stanford Rd
proceed and turn into Newell Str into Durban Rd down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd to Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten
(pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd461(3100L93100L900045919)From Constitution Str taxi rank, turn
left into Upper Drostdy Str into Constitution Str, into Chase Str, into Caledon Str, straight into Kamesh Str, into Bloekom
Str, into Chestnut Str, into Acacia Str, into Pappegaai Str, into Patrys Str, into Muscovey Str, on to Lovebird Str, into
Kamesh Str, over the bridge into Lapland, into Tuna Str and stop at Tuna Circle and return via the same route to
Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Addo (Sunday's River Valley Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd464 (3100L932006B10045923)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Chase Str into Caldedon Str, into Van Der Stel Str,
into Daniel Pienaar, into Amanzi Estate, back to Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, into
Nomathamsanqa Rd to Addo Taxi Rank, Addo (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Upper Drostdy, into Caledon Str down Union to
R333 into R20, into Coega Rd, into Addo Rd into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd into Nomathamsanqa Rd, to Addo Taxi
Rank, Addo (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Motherwell (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd463(3100L93200JS00045922)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Chase Str, into Caledon Str, into Van der Stel Str, into
Daniel Pienaar, into Amanzi Estate, back to Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, straight to
Edolweni taxi rank, Motherwell (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Upper Drostdy, into Caledon Str, down Union to R333,
into R20, into Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, straight to Edolweni taxi rank, Motherwell (pick
up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Uitenhage (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd466(3100L93100HT10045927)From Kwamboya taxi rank,
Kwanobuhle, into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd, into Melbrookes Ave into Coega Rd onto N2 through Patterson, via
Zuurberg, via Kommadagga, via Rippon, via Somerset-East, via Cookhouse (Shell Garage)(pick up & drop off) proceed
to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Bedford (pick up & drop off), to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Queen Str, Adelaide (pick up & drop off) onto
Uncedo Taxi Rank, Campbell Str, Fort Beaufort (pick up & drop off), via Balfour, via Seymour, to Whittle Sea Taxi Rank,
(pick up & drop off) to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Somerset Str, Queenstown (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcwd465(3100L932041W10045925)From Kwamboya taxi
rank, Kwanobuhle, into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd, into Melbrookes Ave into Coega Rd onto N2 to Makanas Kop
Taxi rank, Raglan Rd, Grahamstown (pick up & drop off), via Peddie to Cathcart Str taxi rank, King William's Town (drop
off), via Berlin, Fort Jackson to Uncedo Highway Taxi Rank, Mdantsane, East London (pick up & drop off) and return via
the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd468(3100L921004R10045929)From Constitution Rd taxi rank,
Uitenhage via Grahamstown via Peddle via King William's Town via Komga to Butterworth via Umtata go pass Qumbu
pass Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via Port Shepstone and to Walmer Hostel, Durban (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrcwd469(3100L94200P910045930)From Kwamboya taxi
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rank, Kwanobuhle into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd into Melbrookes Ave into Magennis Str into Durban Str into
Cuy ler Str onto Old Cape Rd via Rock lands via Jeffreys Bay via Hankey via Boskor past Humansdorp (N2) via
Plettenberg Bay via Knysna (N2) via Thembalethu taxi rank, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay via Riversdale
via Heidelberg (N2) via Swellendam via Riviersonderend via Caledon via Grabouw (N2) via Somerset West via Strand to
Site "C" taxi rank, Khayelitsha, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd467(3100L912059J10045928)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Paterson via Cookhouse via Bedford via Adelaide via Fort Beaufort
proceed to Seymour to Whittlesea proceed to Queenstown and proceed to Aliwal North to Bloemfontein, proceed with N1
to Kokstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Jansenville via Graaff-Reinet via Middelburg via Noupoort via Colesburg
via Springfontein via Bloemfontein to Kroonstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd474(3100L93100L110045937)From Kwamboya taxi rank, Kwanobuhle,
down Mabandla Rd, into Matanzima Rd to Melbrookes Ave, into Coega Rd, onto N2 through Grahamstown, via Fort
Brown, via Fort Beaufort, via Alice, via Middeldrift to Cathcart Str taxi rank, King William's Town, via Komga to Station Str
taxi rank, Butterworth via Idutywa, Mqanduli Main Rd Taxi rank, via Engcobo, via Tsolo to York Rd taxi rank, Umtata
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Klipplaat (Destination) - ecbrcwd472(3100L931009U10045934)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str into Caledon Str into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Glenconnor, through Wolwefontein onto R329 to Baroe, turn onto gravel Rd to Klipplaat taxi rank
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Willowmore (Destination) - ecbmwd473(3100L93100MR10045935)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str, into Caledon Str into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Glen Connor, Wolwefontein onto R329 to Baroe and onto Steytlerville into Mandela Rd Taxi
Rank, Piet Retief Str, Steytlerville (drop off & pick up), into Dam Str tax rank, Willowmore (drop off & pick up) and return
via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcwd470(3100L931006B10045931)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str, into Constitution Str into Market Str into Caledon Str, into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
right onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Wolwefontein, Jansenville onto Graaff-Reinet Uncedo taxi rank at Goedals Square (drop off
& pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Steytlerville (Destination) -ecbrcwd471(3100L93100K510045933)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str, into Caledon Str, into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort via Wolwefontein onto R329 via Baroe into Mandela Rd Taxi Rank, Piet Retief Str Steytlerville
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1009 2) AC PLAATJIES 6410045226086 3) 12 Crystal Crescent, Booysen Park, Port Elizabeth,
89 6059 NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

22078, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), UPE (Urban) (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd191(3209UM3209UN00045578)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into Humewood Dr into Admirelity Dr into
University dr and turn into rank at UPE and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), UPE (Urban) (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd192(3209UM3209UN00045579)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into Humewood Dr right on 2nd Avenue,
into College Campus into 3rd Avenue, into Erasmus Dr into Admirelity Dr into University Dr turn into rank at UPE and
return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Forest Hill (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd193(3209UM3200CR00045580)From Norwich rank along Strand Street into Walmer Boulevard into Mitchell Str,
along Forest Hill Drive until end at bus shelters and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd194(3209UM3100L900045581)From
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Norwich rank along Strand Street into Russell Rd, into Govan Mbeki Ave, Along Commercial Rd, into Uitenhage Rd, into
Dyke Rd, into Old Uitenhage Rd, into Constitution rank, Uitenhage and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Missionvale (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd196(3209UM32007W00045584)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into Russell Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into
Uitenhage Rd into Commercial Rd into Uitenhage Rd into Dyke Rd into Rottingdean Rd into St. Leonards Rd into Dyke
Road into Old Bethelsdorp Rd into Old Uitenhage Rd (Missionvale) to bus shelters at Vista University and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.6. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Greenacres (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd197(3209UM3209PF00045585)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into Baakens str into Whites str into Rink str
into Cape rd into Hospitaal str into Buckingham str into Mount rd into Cape rd into Greyville str into Rink str to Greenacres
taxi rank and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd199(3209UM4209SS10045588)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd onto the N2, via Humansdorp Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via the New Horizons
taxi rank, Plettenberg Bay (drop off & pick up) via Knysna Taxi Rank in Nelson Street (drop off & pick up) via Norwich
Taxi Rank, St. Marks Square, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay Taxi rank in Bill Jeffrey Dr (pick up & drop off)
to Belhar taxi rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.8. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrowd200(3209UM4209SS10045590)From Norwich taxi rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd, onto the N2 via Kareedouw (pick up & drop off) via Canvada Str bus shelters,
Joubertina (pick up & drop off) via Krakeel via Louterwater (pick up & drop off) via Misgund (pick up & drop off) via
Haarlem (pick up & drop off) via Avontuur (pick up & drop off) via Uniondale (R62) (pick up & drop off) via De Rust (R339)
(pick up & drop off) via Dysselsdorp (N12) via Springbok Avenue Circle, Oudtshoorn (pick up & drop off) via Calitzdorp
(R62) via Ladismith via Barrydale via Montagu via Ashton (N15) via Robertson via Worcester (N1) via Paarl to Belhar taxi
rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cradock (Destination) - ecbrcwd203(3209UM31003H10045594)From Norwich
Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave onto N2 via Colchester, via
Paterson rank (pick up & drop off), via Cookhouse Station (pick up & drop off) via Norwich Long Distance Taxi Rank,
Francis Str, Somerset East (pick up & drop off) to Beeren Str taxi rank, Cradock (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

1) AOECWDLB1009 2) F N Q BUS SERVICE CC CK 971858323) P.O. BOX 2129, NORTH END, PORT ELIZABETH,
91 6000

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 65 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Origin), Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Destination) -
ECBRCWDCHART001(3100P03100P000128167)FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA
METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
AND RETURN.

1) AOECWDLB1010 2) NR THYS 5606120955082 3) 34 DANA STREET, KWANOBUHLE, UITENHAGE,
09 6242 UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) UITENHAGE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

BOX 1384, UITENHAGE, UITENHAGE, 6230

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Uitenhage (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd462(3100L93200CY00045921)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str, into Caledon Str, proceed to Union Rd and join Old
Uitenhage Rd, into Algoa Rd into Commercial Rd into upper Kempston Rd into Stanford Rd into Berg Str Square taxi
rank, Korsten (pick up & drop off)and return past Livingstone Hospital, right into Chase Str into Algoa Rd and into old
Uitenhage Rd to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.
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ROUTE 2
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into upper Drostdy Str into Caledon Str proceed to Union Rd and
join old Uitenhage Rd into Algoa Rd into Chase Rd, into Keeton Str, into Lindsay Rd, into Stanford Rd, into Jackson Str,
into Durban Rd, down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd and turn into Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten (pick up & drop off)
and return via Kempston Rd into Commercial Rd onto Uitenhage Rd, into Despatch Main Rd into Durban Rd into Drostdy
and proceed to Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage.

ROUTE 3
From Constitution Str taxi rank, Uitenhage into Ralo Str (Kwamagxaki) into Koyana Str turn left at Njoli Square and
proceed with upper Daku Rd into Struandale Rd proceed into Spondo Str, into Algoa Rd down Chase Str into Stanford Rd
proceed and turn into Newell Str into Durban Rd down Cottrell Str into Stanford Rd to Berg Str Square taxi rank, Korsten
(pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Uitenhage (Origin), Motherwell (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd463(3100L93200JS00045922)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Chase Str, into Caledon Str, into Van der Stel Str, into
Daniel Pienaar, into Amanzi Estate, back to Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, straight to
Edolweni taxi rank, Motherwell (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Upper Drostdy, into Caledon Str, down Union to R333,
into R20, into Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, straight to Edolweni taxi rank, Motherwell (pick
up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcvvd460(3100L93100L900045918)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str into Durban Str turn into Gibbon Str turn to Dover Ave into Van Rooyen Str into Carl Vianey Str into McCarthy
Str into Bloekom Str into Chestnut Str onto Acacia Str into Pappegaai Str into Patrys Str into Muscovey Str into Lovebird
Str left into Kamesh Rd, into Lapland into Tuna Str into Kamesh Rd and return via the same route.
OR
Return from Tuna Str Circle, straight into Kamesh Str, into Lanner Str turn into Acacia Str, into Tired Rd, into Ma lad Str
into Seagull Str into Plover Str into Rosedale Dr, into Acacia Str into Kamesh Str, straight into Caledon Str, turn into Bird
Str into Johan Cronje Square through Rich Str and return to Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.4. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) -ecbrcwd461(3100L93100L900045919)From Constitution Str taxi rank, turn
left into Upper Drostdy Str into Constitution Str, into Chase Str, into Caledon Str, straight into Kamesh Str, into Bloekom
Str, into Chestnut Str, into Acacia Str, into Pappegaai Str, into Patrys Str, into Muscovey Str, on to Lovebird Str, into
Kamesh Str, over the bridge into Lapland, into Tuna Str and stop at Tuna Circle and return via the same route to
Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.5. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Via Point 1), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd457(3100L93100L900045915)From
Constitution Str taxi rank, into Drostdy Str into Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd into
Jabavu Str into Mabandla Rd into Hopa Str into Bucwa Str into Philmon Kona Str into Zolile Nogcazi into Douz Str into
Triza Str back to Zolile Nogcazi Str into Philmon Kona Str into Fundam Str into Bucwa Str into Bantom Str into Mabandla
Rd into Matanzima Rd, Melbrookes Ave, into Magennis Str, Durban Str, Drostdy Str back to Constitution Str taxi rank.

7.1.1.6. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd458(3100L93100L900045916)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str across Durban Str into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into
Pityana Str into Dlala Str into Mtyingizane Str into Kinikini Str into Mondile Str into Philani Ntsika Str into Ngeyakhe Str
into 1st Ave into 2nd Ave, into Ngeyakhe Str into Philani Ntsika Str, right into Lawrence Vinqi Str and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.7. Uitenhage (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd459 (3100L93100L900045917)From Constitution Str taxi rank, into
Drostdy Str into Durban Rd, into Magennis Str into Melbrookes Str into Matanzima Rd, into Ponana Tini Rd, into Tize Str
into Ponana Tini Rd, into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Cushe Str into Matomela Str into Tenth Ave stop at Ntili Str and return
into Tenth Ave into Lawrence Vinqi Str into Ponana Tini Rd, and return to Constitution Str taxi rank via Matanzima Rd,
Melbrookes Str, Magennis Str, Durban Str and Drostdy Str.

7.1.1.8. Uitenhage (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcwd470(3100L931006B10045931)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str, into Constitution Str into Market Str into Caledon Str, into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
right onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Wolwefontein, Jansenville onto Graaff-Reinet Uncedo taxi rank at Goedals Square (drop off
& pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Uitenhage (Origin), Steytlerville (Destination) - ecbrcwd471(3100L93100K510045933)Fronn Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str, into Caledon Str, into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort via Wolwefontein onto R329 via Baroe into Mandela Rd Taxi Rank, Piet Retief Str Steytlerville
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Klipplaat (Destination) - ecbrcwd472(3100L931009U10045934)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str into Caledon Str into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Glenconnor, through Wolwefontein onto R329 to Baroe, turn onto gravel Rd to Klipplaat taxi rank
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.
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7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Willowmore (Destination) - ecbrcwd473(3100L93100MR10045935)From Constitution Str taxi rank,
Uitenhage into Drostdy Str into Constitution Str into Market Str, into Caledon Str into Church Str onto Graaff-Reinet Rd,
onto R75 via Kleinpoort, Glen Connor, Wolwefontein onto R329 to Baroe and onto Steytlerville into Mandela Rd Taxi
Rank, Piet Retief Str, Steytlerville (drop off & pick up), into Dam Str tax rank, Willowmore (drop off & pick up) and return
via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd474(3100L93100L110045937)From Kwamboya taxi rank, Kwanobuhle,
down Mabandla Rd, into Matanzima Rd to Melbrookes Ave, into Coega Rd, onto N2 through Grahamstown, via Fort
Brown, via Fort Beaufort, via Alice, via Middeldrift to Cathcart Str taxi rank, King William's Town, via Komga to Station Str
taxi rank, Butterworth via Idutywa, Mcianduli Main Rd Taxi rank, via Engcobo, via Tsolo to York Rd taxi rank, Umtata
(drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd468 (3100L921004R10045929)From Constitution Rd taxi rank,
Uitenhage via Grahamstown via Peddie via King William's Town via Komga to Butterworth via Umtata go pass Qumbu
pass Mount Ayliff via Kokstad via Port Shepstone and to Walmer Hostel, Durban (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrcwd469 (3100L94200P910045930)From Kwamboya taxi
rank, Kwanobuhle into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd into Melbrookes Ave into Magennis Str into Durban Str into
Cuyler Str onto Old Cape Rd via Rock lands via Jeffreys Bay via Hankey via Boskor past Humansdorp (N2) via
Plettenberg Bay via Knysna (N2) via Thembalethu taxi rank, George (pick up & drop oft) via Mossel Bay via Riversdale
via Heidelberg (N2) via Swellendam via Riviersonderend via Caledon via Grabouw (N2) via Somerset West via Strand to
Site "C" taxi rank, Khayelitsha, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrowd466(3100L93100HT10045927)From Kwamboya taxi rank,
Kwanobuhle, into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd, into Melbrookes Ave into Coega Rd onto N2 through Patterson, via
Zuurberg, via Kommadagga, via Rippon, via Somerset-East, via Cookhouse (Shell Garage)(pick up & drop off) proceed
to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Bedford (pick up & drop off), to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Queen Str, Adelaide (pick up & drop off) onto
Uncedo Taxi Rank, Campbell Str, Fort Beaufort (pick up & drop off), via Balfour, via Seymour, to Whittle Sea Taxi Rank,
(pick up & drop off) to Uncedo Taxi Rank, Somerset Str, Queenstown (drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd467(3100L912059J10045928)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Paterson via Cookhouse via Bedford via Adelaide via Fort Beaufort
proceed to Seymour to Whittlesea proceed to Queenstown and proceed to Aliwal North to Bloemfontein, proceed with N1
to Kokstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage via Jansenville via Graaff-Reinet via Middelburg via Noupoort via Colesburg
via Springfontein via Bloemfontein to Kroonstad and to Park Station, Johannesburg (drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Addo (Sunday's River Valley Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd464(3100L932006B10045923)ROUTE 1
From Constitution Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Chase Str into Caldedon Str, into Van Der Stel Str,
into Daniel Pienaar, into Amanzi Estate, back to Coega Rd, into Addo Rd, into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd, into
Nomathamsanqa Rd to Addo Taxi Rank, Addo (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

ROUTE 2
From Constitution Str Taxi Rank, Uitenhage into Constitution Rd, into Upper Drostdy, into Caledon Str down Union to
R333 into R20, into Coega Rd, into Addo Rd into Maku Rd, into Ngonyama Rd into Nomathamsanqa Rd, to Addo Taxi
Rank, Addo (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.1 Uitenhage (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcwd465 (3100L932041W10045925)From Kwamboya taxi
rank, Kwanobuhle, into Mabandla Rd into Matanzima Rd, into Melbrookes Ave into Coega Rd onto N2 to Makanas Kop
Taxi rank, Raglan Rd, Grahamstown (pick up & drop off), via Peddle to Cathcart Str taxi rank, King William's Town (drop
off), via Berlin, Fort Jackson to Uncedo Highway Taxi Rank, Mdantsane, East London (pick up & drop off) and return via
the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1010 2) Jacqueline Delicia Leander 3) 48 First Avenue,
10 7404050023081

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number:

Windvogel, Port Elizabeth, 6059

GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Gelvandale (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Windvogel (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ECBRCWDEDU150(32007J32007N00206923)FROM THE RESIDENTIAL AREAS OF GELVANDALE, ALGOA PARK,
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SALT LAKE, HILLSIDE, WINDVOGEL TO SCOOBY -DOO EDUCARE, WINDVOGEL AND RETURN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Origin), Nelson Mandela Metropolitan area (Destination) -
ECBRCWDCHART001(3100P03100P000128167)FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA
METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
AND RETURN.

1) AOECWDLB1010 2) MM Baskiti 6012305768086 3) 84 Mlonji Str, NU8 Motherwell, Port Elizabeth, 6210
11 PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428(3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrowd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrowd433(3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434 (3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd435 (3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.1.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbmwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbmwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbmwd445(3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbmwd448(3209U03100L110045905)Fronn Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddie taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.
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1) AOECWDLB1010 2) MP DURUWE 6810015503085 3) 10721 Eluxolweni Location, Joza, Grahamstown, 6139
51 GRAHAMSTOWN UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) GRAHAMSTOWN UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P 0 BOX 140, GRAHAMSTOWN, GRAHAMSTOWN, 6140

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Grahamstown (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbmwd427(31006E12059J10045874)From Uncedo Taxi Rank upper Raglan Rd, then onto N2 onto R67, onto R63 via
Fort Beaufort Camble Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) turn Camble Str, onto R67 to Alice Taxi rank (drop off & pick up)
and return through R67 then Camble Str, join R67 via Seymour Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) and via Whittlesea Taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) to Queenstown turn onto N6 via Aliwal North via Boxville via Smithfield via Reddersburg then via
Bloemfontein via Kroonstad via Ventersburg to Johannesburg Park Station Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) and return via
the same route.

7.1.1.2. Grahamstown (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd422(31006E31006E00045869)1. From Extension 6, 8
and 9 Joza Township taxi ranks via Sonny Str into Vellem Str, Nompondo Str down Mandela Str into Albert Str down
Raglan and Beaufort Str into Hill Str or Bathurst Str into High Str into Somerset Str - up Cradock Rd to upside Army Base
and back down Cradock Rd through Howick Str into Constitution and up Milner Str to Settlers Hospital and back into
Bathurst Str into Baufort Str into Raglan Rd up N2 into Ncame Str into Sonny Str to Extension 6, 8 and 9 Joza Township
taxi rank.

Or
From Extension 6, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi rank via Sonny Str into Vellem,
Nompondo Str through Mandela and Albert Str into Raglan Road through Beaufort into Hill Str or Bathurst Str into

High into Somerset Str via Constitution Str into Milner Str via Settlers Hospital and back up Ilchester down Taunton Rd
and back down Templeton Drive into Park Rd into Caldicott into Albany Road into Fitchat Str via Mandela to Joza route
and return via the same route.

2. From OK-Checkers taxi rank in High Str via Bathurst or Hill Str down Beaufort Str, Raglan Rd into Albert Str up
Mandela Str down Ncame Str to Extension 7, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi ranks and return via the same route.

3. From Shoprite Taxi rank into Market Str into York Str down Beaufort Str joining Raglan Rd through Mandela Str
and Sonny via Extension 5 to Extension 7, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi rank and return via the same route.

Or
From Shoprite Taxi rank down Market Str into York Str down Beaufort Str - Raglan Road into Albert Str up Victoria Road
to Hlalani Location pass Lombo Str into Mandela Str via Xolani Location and return into "0" Str through Mandela Str to
Shoprite Taxi rank and return.

4. From Queen Str Sheltered Taxi rank into Link Str though Beaufort Str and up Raglan Rd through N2 National
Road into Ncame Str into Sonny Str via Extension 5 to Extension 6 and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Grahamstown (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrcwd423(31006E4200P910045870)From Uncedo
Taxi rank, upper Raglan Rd down Raglan Rd then straight up Beaufort Str and then turn onto N2 then turn via Motherwell
or down Daku Rd taxi rank, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) again up Daku Rd then turn Struandale Rd then turn
Ntshekisa Rd then turn Uitenhage Rd then turn right Cape Rd then onto the N2 via Humansdorp to Skosana Taxi rank,
Plettenberg Bay (pick up & drop off) via Nelson Str, Knysna to Cradock Str Taxi Rank, George (drop off & pick up) to taxi
rank in Bill Jeffrey Drive, Mosselbay (pick up & drop off) via Riversdale, River Sonderend, via Swellendam, Caledon,
Grabouw, Somerset West then to Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Grahamstown (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd424(31006E21004R10045871)From Uncedo Taxi Rank
upper Raglan Rd up Raglan Rd then M2 via Peddie Taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town Market Square
taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Street taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa then
to Umtata, Eagle Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then to Qumba via Mount Frere, via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad, via
Hardin Port Shepstone to Swintin Str taxi rank next to Walmer Hostel, Durban (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.5. Grahamstown (Origin), Kwazakhele (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd425(31006E3200DA10045872)From
Uncedo taxi rank upper Raglan Rd, down Raglan Rd joining Beaufort Str via Shoprite Local Taxi rank (pick up) up
George Str onto N2 via Bathurst Taxi Rank (George Str) (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred Taxi rank (drop off & pick up)
and onto R72 via Kenton on Sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then onto R72 then turn left via Ncanara onto N2, then
down Daku Rd to Njoli Square taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Grahamstown (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd426(31006E3100HT10045873)From Uncedo taxi rank, upper
Raglan Rd, onto N2, onto R67, onto R63 via Fort Beaufort, Camble Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) and turn Gamble
Str and onto R67 Alice Taxi rank (drop off & pick up) and return through R67 then Camble Str then onto R67 via Seymour
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Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via Whittlesea Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) to Victoria Rd Taxi Rank, Queenstown (drop
off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1010 2) MP DURUWE 6810015503085 3) 10721 Eluxolweni Location, Joza, Grahamstown, 6139
53 GRAHAMSTOWN UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) GRAHAMSTOWN UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P 0 BOX 140, GRAHAMSTOWN, GRAHAMSTOWN, 6140

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Grahamstown (Origin), Kwazakhele (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd425 (31006E3200DA10045872)From
Uncedo taxi rank upper Raglan Rd, down Raglan Rd joining Beaufort Str via Shoprite Local Taxi rank (pick up) up
George Str onto N2 via Bathurst Taxi Rank (George Str) (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred Taxi rank (drop off & pick up)
and onto R72 via Kenton on Sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then onto R72 then turn left via Ncanara onto N2, then
down Daku Rd to Njoli Square taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Grahamstown (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrowd423(31006E4200P910045870)From Uncedo
Taxi rank, upper Raglan Rd down Raglan Rd then straight up Beaufort Str and then turn onto N2 then turn via Motherwell
or down Daku Rd taxi rank, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) again up Daku Rd then turn Struandale Rd then turn
Ntshekisa Rd then turn Uitenhage Rd then turn right Cape Rd then onto the N2 via Humansdorp to Skosana Taxi rank,
Plettenberg Bay (pick up & drop off) via Nelson Str, Knysna to Cradock Str Taxi Rank, George (drop off & pick up) to taxi
rank in Bill Jeffrey Drive, Mosselbay (pick up & drop off) via Riversdale, River Sonderend, via Swellendam, Caledon,
Grabouw, Somerset West then to Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Grahamstown (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd424 (31006E21004R10045871)From Uncedo Taxi Rank
upper Raglan Rd up Raglan Rd then M2 via Peddie Taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town Market Square
taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Street taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa then
to Umtata, Eagle Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then to Qumba via Mount Frere, via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad, via
Hardin Port Shepstone to Swintin Str taxi rank next to Walmer Hostel, Durban (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.4. Grahamstown (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd422 (31006E31006E00045869)1. From Extension 6, 8
and 9 Joza Township taxi ranks via Sonny Str into Vellem Str, Nompondo Str down Mandela Str into Albert Str down
Raglan and Beaufort Str into Hill Str or Bathurst Str into High Str into Somerset Str - up Cradock Rd to upside Army Base
and back down Cradock Rd through Howick Str into Constitution and up Milner Str to Settlers Hospital and back into
Bathurst Str into Baufort Str into Raglan Rd up N2 into Ncame Str into Sonny Str to Extension 6, 8 and 9 Joza Township
taxi rank.

Or
From Extension 6, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi rank via Sonny Str into Vellem,
Nompondo Str through Mandela and Albert Str into Raglan Road through Beaufort into Hill Str or Bathurst Str into

High into Somerset Str via Constitution Str into Milner Str via Settlers Hospital and back up Ilchester down Taunton Rd
and back down Templeton Drive into Park Rd into Caldicott into Albany Road into Fitchat Str via Mandela to Joza route
and return via the same route.

2. From OK-Checkers taxi rank in High Str via Bathurst or Hill Str down Beaufort Str, Raglan Rd into Albert Str up
Mandela Str down Ncame Str to Extension 7, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi ranks and return via the same route.

3. From Shoprite Taxi rank into Market Str into York Str down Beaufort Str joining Raglan Rd through Mandela Str
and Sonny via Extension 5 to Extension 7, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi rank and return via the same route.

Or
From Shoprite Taxi rank down Market Str into York Str down Beaufort Str - Raglan Road into Albert Str up Victoria Road
to Hlalani Location pass Lombo Str into Mandela Str via Xolani Location and return into "0" Str through Mandela Str to
Shoprite Taxi rank and return.

4. From Queen Str Sheltered Taxi rank into Link Str though Beaufort Str and up Raglan Rd through N2 National
Road into Ncame Str into Sonny Str via Extension 5 to Extension 6 and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Grahamstown (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd427(31006E12059J10045874)From Uncedo Taxi Rank upper Raglan Rd, then onto N2 onto R67, onto R63 via
Fort Beaufort Camble Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) turn Gamble Str, onto R67 to Alice Taxi rank (drop off & pick up)
and return through R67 then Gamble Str, join R67 via Seymour Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) and via Whittlesea Taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) to Queenstown turn onto N6 via Aliwal North via Boxville via Smithfield via Reddersburg then via
Bloemfontein via Kroonstad via Ventersburg to Johannesburg Park Station Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) and return via
the same route.
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7.1.1.6. Grahamstown (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbmwd426(31006E3100HT10045873)From Uncedo taxi rank, upper
Raglan Rd, onto N2, onto R67, onto R63 via Fort Beaufort, Camble Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) and turn Camble
Str and onto R67 Alice Taxi rank (drop off & pick up) and return through R67 then Camble Str then onto R67 via Seymour
Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via Whittlesea Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) to Victoria Rd Taxi Rank, Queenstown (drop
off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1010 2) MP DURUWE 6810015503085 3) 10721 Eluxolweni Location, Joza, Grahamstown, 6139
54 GRAHAMSTOWN UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) GRAHAMSTOWN UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P 0 BOX 140, GRAHAMSTOWN, GRAHAMSTOWN, 6140

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Grahamstown (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd426 (31006E3100HT10045873)From Uncedo taxi rank, upper
Raglan Rd, onto N2, onto R67, onto R63 via Fort Beaufort, Camble Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) and turn Camble
Str and onto R67 Alice Taxi rank (drop off & pick up) and return through R67 then Camble Str then onto R67 via Seymour
Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via Whittlesea Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) to Victoria Rd Taxi Rank, Queenstown (drop
off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Grahamstown (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbmwd427(31006E12059J10045874)From Uncedo Taxi Rank upper Raglan Rd, then onto N2 onto R67, onto R63 via
Fort Beaufort Camble Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) turn Camble Str, onto R67 to Alice Taxi rank (drop off & pick up)
and return through R67 then Camble Str, join R67 via Seymour Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) and via Whittlesea Taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) to Queenstown turn onto N6 via Aliwal North via Boxville via Smithfield via Reddersburg then via
Bloemfontein via Kroonstad via Ventersburg to Johannesburg Park Station Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) and return via
the same route.

7.1.1.3. Grahamstown (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd422(31006E31006E00045869)1. From Extension 6, 8
and 9 Joza Township taxi ranks via Sonny Str into Vellem Str, Nompondo Str down Mandela Str into Albert Str down
Raglan and Beaufort Str into Hill Str or Bathurst Str into High Str into Somerset Str - up Cradock Rd to upside Army Base
and back down Cradock Rd through Howick Str into Constitution and up Milner Str to Settlers Hospital and back into
Bathurst Str into Baufort Str into Raglan Rd up N2 into Ncame Str into Sonny Str to Extension 6, 8 and 9 Joza Township
taxi rank.

Or
From Extension 6, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi rank via Sonny Str into Vellem,
Nompondo Str through Mandela and Albert Str into Raglan Road through Beaufort into Hill Str or Bathurst Str into

High into Somerset Str via Constitution Str into Milner Str via Settlers Hospital and back up Ilchester down Taunton Rd
and back down Templeton Drive into Park Rd into Caldicott into Albany Road into Fitchat Str via Mandela to Joza route
and return via the same route.

2. From OK-Checkers taxi rank in High Str via Bathurst or Hill Str down Beaufort Str, Raglan Rd into Albert Str up
Mandela Str down Ncame Str to Extension 7, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi ranks and return via the same route.

3. From Shoprite Taxi rank into Market Str into York Str down Beaufort Str joining Raglan Rd through Mandela Str
and Sonny via Extension 5 to Extension 7, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi rank and return via the same'route.

Or
From Shoprite Taxi rank down Market Str into York Str down Beaufort Str - Raglan Road into Albert Str up Victoria Road
to Hlalani Location pass Lombo Str into Mandela Str via Xolani Location and return into "0" Str through Mandela Str to
Shoprite Taxi rank and return.

4. From Queen Str Sheltered Taxi rank into Link Str though Beaufort Str and up Raglan Rd through N2 National
Road into Ncame Str into Sonny Str via Extension 5 to Extension 6 and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Grahamstown (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd424(31006E21004R10045871)From Uncedo Taxi Rank
upper Raglan Rd up Raglan Rd then M2 via Peddle Taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town Market Square
taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Street taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa then
to Umtata, Eagle Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then to Qumba via Mount Frere, via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad, via
Hardin Port Shepstone to Swintin Str taxi rank next to Walmer Hostel, Durban (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.5. Grahamstown (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrcwd423(31006E4200P910045870)From Uncedo
Taxi rank, upper Raglan Rd down Raglan Rd then straight up Beaufort Str and then turn onto N2 then turn via Motherwell
or down Daku Rd taxi rank, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) again up Daku Rd then turn Struandale Rd then turn
Ntshekisa Rd then turn Uitenhage Rd then turn right Cape Rd then onto the N2 via Humansdorp to Skosana Taxi rank,
Plettenberg Bay (pick up & drop off) via Nelson Str, Knysna to Cradock Str Taxi Rank, George (drop off & pick up) to taxi
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rank in Bill Jeffrey Drive, Mosselbay (pick up & drop off) via Riversdale, River Sonderend, via Swellendam, Caledon,
Grabouw, Somerset West then to Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Grahamstown (Origin), Kwazakhele (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd425(31006E3200DA10045872)From
Uncedo taxi rank upper Raglan Rd, down Raglan Rd joining Beaufort Str via Shoprite Local Taxi rank (pick up) up
George Str onto N2 via Bathurst Taxi Rank (George Str) (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred Taxi rank (drop off & pick up)
and onto R72 via Kenton on Sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then onto R72 then turn left via Ncanara onto N2, then
down Daku Rd to Njoli Square taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1010 2) David Molapo NEER 6803205535082 3) 15 TUBE LANE, NEW BRIGHTON, PORT ELIZABETH,
56 6205 NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

22078, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd194(3209UM3100L900045581)From
Norwich rank along Strand Street into Russell Rd, into Govan Mbeki Ave, Along Commercial Rd, into Uitenhage Rd, into
Dyke Rd, into Old Uitenhage Rd, into Constitution rank, Uitenhage and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Seaview (Seaview) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd195(3209UM32001J00045583)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into M9 into Walmer Boulevard into Fifth
Ave, into Villiers Rd into Sixth Ave into Main Rd (Walmer) into 17th Ave into Harold Str (Char lo) into Walter Rd into
Buffelsfontein Rd (Mount Pleasant) into Seaview Rd into Old Seaview Road Bus shelters and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Missionvale (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd196(3209UM32007W00045584)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into Russell Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into
Uitenhage Rd into Commercial Rd into Uitenhage Rd into Dyke Rd into Rottingdean Rd into St. Leonards Rd into Dyke
Road into Old Bethelsdorp Rd into Old Uitenhage Rd (Missionvale) to bus shelters at Vista University and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.4. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd199(3209UM4209SS10045588)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd onto the N2, via Humansdorp Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via the New Horizons
taxi rank, Plettenberg Bay (drop off & pick up) via Knysna Taxi Rank in Nelson Street (drop off & pick up) via Norwich
Taxi Rank, St. Marks Square, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay Taxi rank in Bill Jeffrey Dr (pick up & drop off)
to Belhar taxi rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.5. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrowd200(3209UM4209SS10045590)From Norwich taxi rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd, onto the N2 via Kareedouw (pick up & drop off) via Canvada Str bus shelters,
Joubertina (pick up & drop off) via Krakeel via Louterwater (pick up & drop off) via Misgund (pick up & drop off) via
Haarlem (pick up & drop off) via Avontuur (pick up & drop off) via Uniondale (R62) (pick up & drop off) via De Rust (R339)
(pick up & drop off) via Dysselsdorp (N12) via Springbok Avenue Circle, Oudtshoorn (pick up & drop off) via Calitzdorp
(R62) via Ladismith via Barrydale via Montagu via Ashton (N15) via Robertson via Worcester (N1) via Paarl to Belhar taxi
rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Middelburg - EC (Destination) - ecbrowd202(3209UM3100DM10045592)From
Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave via Uitenhage Rd to
Despatch, Constitution taxi rank, Uitenhage (pick up & drop off), Glenconnor (R75), via Springbok Str, Jansenville
(pick up & drop off) via taxi rank on corner of Narsing & Snowdrop Str, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) onto N9 to
Middelburg Station (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cradock (Destination) - ecbrowd203(3209UM31003H10045594)From Norwich
Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave onto N2 via Colchester, via
Paterson rank (pick up & drop off), via Cookhouse Station (pick up & drop off) via Norwich Long Distance Taxi Rank,
Francis Str, Somerset East (pick up & drop off) to Beeren Str taxi rank, Cradock (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.8. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbmwd204(3209UM30013F10045595)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Grahamstown, Peddie, King William's Town to East London City
Taxi Rank (drop off only) and return via the same route.

53

240 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



7.1.1.9. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcwd205(3209UM30013F10045596)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Alexandria, Port Alfred to East London City Taxi Rank (drop off
only) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1010 2) MZWANDILE THAMSANQA NHASE 3) P.O BOX 102, NEW BRIGHTON, PORT ELIZABETH,
57 6308315516089 6200 NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

22078, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd194(3209UM3100L900045581)From
Norwich rank along Strand Street into Russell Rd, into Govan Mbeki Ave, Along Commercial Rd, into Uitenhage Rd, into
Dyke Rd, into Old Uitenhage Rd, into Constitution rank, Uitenhage and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Seaview (Seaview) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd195(3209UM32001J00045583)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into M9 into Walmer Boulevard into Fifth
Ave, into Villiers Rd into Sixth Ave into Main Rd ( Walmer) into 17th Ave into Harold Str (Char lo) into Walter Rd into
Buffelsfontein Rd (Mount Pleasant) into Seaview Rd into Old Seaview Road Bus shelters and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Missionvale (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd196(3209UM32007W00045584)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into Russell Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into
Uitenhage Rd into Commercial Rd into Uitenhage Rd into Dyke Rd into Rottingdean Rd into St. Leonards Rd into Dyke
Road into Old Bethelsdorp Rd into Old Uitenhage Rd (Missionvale) to bus shelters at Vista University and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.4. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd199(3209UM4209SS10045588)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd onto the N2, via Humansdorp Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via the New Horizons
taxi rank, Plettenberg Bay (drop off & pick up) via Knysna Taxi Rank in Nelson Street (drop off & pick up) via Norwich
Taxi Rank, St. Marks Square, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay Taxi rank in Bill Jeffrey Dr (pick up & drop off)
to Belhar taxi rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.5. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd200(3209UM4209SS10045590)From Norwich taxi rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd, onto the N2 via Kareedouw (pick up & drop off) via Canvada Str bus shelters,
Joubertina (pick up & drop off) via Krakeel via Louterwater (pick up & drop off) via Misgund (pick up & drop off) via
Haarlem (pick up & drop off) via Avontuur (pick up & drop off) via Uniondale (R62) (pick up & drop off) via De Rust (R339)
(pick up & drop off) via Dysselsdorp (N12) via Springbok Avenue Circle, Oudtshoorn (pick up & drop off) via Calitzdorp
(R62) via Ladismith via Barrydale via Montagu via Ashton (N15) via Robertson via Worcester (N1) via Paarl to Belhar taxi
rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Middelburg - EC (Destination) - ecbrcwd202(3209UM3100DM10045592)From
Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave via Uitenhage Rd to
Despatch, Constitution taxi rank, Uitenhage (pick up & drop off), Glenconnor (R75), via Springbok Str, Jansenville
(pick up & drop off) via taxi rank on corner of Narsing & Snowdrop Str, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) onto N9 to
Middelburg Station (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cradock (Destination) - ecbrcwd203(3209UM31003H10045594)From Norwich
Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave onto N2 via Colchester, via
Paterson rank (pick up & drop off), via Cookhouse Station (pick up & drop off) via Norwich Long Distance Taxi Rank,
Francis Str, Somerset East (pick up & drop off) to Beeren Str taxi rank, Cradock (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.8. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcwd204(3209UM30013F10045595)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Grahamstown, Peddle, King William's Town to East London City
Taxi Rank (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcwd205(3209UM30013F10045596)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Alexandria, Port Alfred to East London City Taxi Rank (drop off
only) and return via the same route.
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1) AOECWDLB1010 2) FELICITY MARLOW 7810040116084 3) 16 GLOXINIA STREET, BETHELSDORP, EXT 34,
58 PORT ELIZABETH, 6059 NORWICH LONG

DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

22078, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrowd194(3209UM3100L900045581)From
Norwich rank along Strand Street into Russell Rd, into Govan Mbeki Ave, Along Commercial Rd, into Uitenhage Rd, into
Dyke Rd, into Old Uitenhage Rd, into Constitution rank, Uitenhage and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Seaview (Seaview) (Destination) -
ecbrowd195(3209UM32001J00045583)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into M9 into Walmer Boulevard into Fifth
Ave, into Villiers Rd into Sixth Ave into Main Rd (Walmer) into 17th Ave into Harold Str (Char lo) into Walter Rd into
Buffelsfontein Rd (Mount Pleasant) into Seaview Rd into Old Seaview Road Bus shelters and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Missionvale (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbmwd196(3209UM32007W00045584)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into Russell Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into
Uitenhage Rd into Commercial Rd into Uitenhage Rd into Dyke Rd into Rottingdean Rd into St. Leonards Rd into Dyke
Road into Old Bethelsdorp Rd into Old Uitenhage Rd (Missionvale) to bus shelters at Vista University and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.4. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrowd199(3209UM4209SS10045588)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd onto the N2, via Humansdorp Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via the New Horizons
taxi rank, Plettenberg Bay (drop off & pick up) via Knysna Taxi Rank in Nelson Street (drop off & pick up) via Norwich
Taxi Rank, St. Marks Square, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay Taxi rank in Bill Jeffrey Dr (pick up & drop off)
to Belhar taxi rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.5. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbmwd200(3209UM4209SS10045590)From Norwich taxi rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd, onto the N2 via Kareedouw (pick up & drop off) via Canvada Str bus shelters,
Joubertina (pick up & drop off) via Krakeel via Louterwater (pick up & drop oft) via Misgund (pick up & drop oft) via
Haarlem (pick up & drop off) via Avontuur (pick up & drop off) via Uniondale (R62) (pick up & drop off) via De Rust (R339)
(pick up & drop off) via Dysselsdorp (N12) via Springbok Avenue Circle, Oudtshoorn (pick up & drop oft) via Calitzdorp
(R62) via Ladismith via Barrydale via Montagu via Ashton (N15) via Robertson via Worcester (N1) via Paarl to Belhar taxi
rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Middelburg - EC (Destination) - ecbrcwd202(3209UM3100DM10045592)From
Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave via Uitenhage Rd to
Despatch, Constitution taxi rank, Uitenhage (pick up & drop off), Glenconnor (R75), via Springbok Str, Jansenville
(pick up & drop off) via taxi rank on corner of Narsing & Snowdrop Str, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) onto N9 to
Middelburg Station (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cradock (Destination) - ecbrcwd203(3209UM31003H10045594)From Norwich
Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave onto N2 via Colchester, via
Paterson rank (pick up & drop off), via Cookhouse Station (pick up & drop off) via Norwich Long Distance Taxi Rank,
Francis Str, Somerset East (pick up & drop off) to Beeren Str taxi rank, Cradock (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.8. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcwd204(3209UM30013F10045595)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Grahamstown, Peddle, King William's Town to East London City
Taxi Rank (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcwd205(3209UM30013F10045596)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Alexandria, Port Alfred to East London City Taxi Rank (drop off
only) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1010 2) Christopher Marlow 8001025697087 3) 16 GLOXINIA STREET, BETHELSDORP, EXT. 34,
59 PORT ELIZABETH, 6059 NORWICH LONG
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DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) NORWICH LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

22078, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbmwd194(3209UM3100L900045581)From
Norwich rank along Strand Street into Russell Rd, into Govan Mbeki Ave, Along Commercial Rd, into Uitenhage Rd, into
Dyke Rd, into Old Uitenhage Rd, into Constitution rank, Uitenhage and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Seaview (Seaview) (Destination) -
ecbmwd195(3209UM32001J00045583)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into M9 into Walmer Boulevard into Fifth
Ave, into Villiers Rd into Sixth Ave into Main Rd ( Walmer) into 17th Ave into Harold Str (Char lo) into Walter Rd into
Buffelsfontein Rd (Mount Pleasant) into Seaview Rd into Old Seaview Road Bus shelters and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Missionvale (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbmwd196(3209UM32007W00045584)From Norwich rank along Strand Str into Russell Rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into
Uitenhage Rd into Commercial Rd into Uitenhage Rd into Dyke Rd into Rottingdean Rd into St. Leonards Rd into Dyke
Road into Old Bethelsdorp Rd into Old Uitenhage Rd (Missionvale) to bus shelters at Vista University and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.4. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbmwd199(3209UM4209SS10045588)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd onto the N2, via Humansdorp Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via the New Horizons
taxi rank, Plettenberg Bay (drop off & pick up) via Knysna Taxi Rank in Nelson Street (drop off & pick up) via Norwich
Taxi Rank, St. Marks Square, George (pick up & drop off) via Mossel Bay Taxi rank in Bill Jeffrey Dr (pick up & drop off)
to Belhar taxi rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same
route.

7.1.1.5. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cape Town CBD (City of Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbmwd200(3209UM4209SS10045590)From Norwich taxi rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay, into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave into Mount Rd, onto the N2 via Kareedouw (pick up & drop off) via Canvada Str bus shelters,
Joubertina (pick up & drop off) via Krakeel via Louterwater (pick up & drop off) via Misgund (pick up & drop off) via
Haarlem (pick up & drop off) via Avontuur (pick up & drop off) via Uniondale (R62) (pick up & drop off) via De Rust (R339)
(pick up & drop off) via Dysselsdorp (N12) via Springbok Avenue Circle, Oudtshoorn (pick up & drop off) via Calitzdorp
(R62) via Ladismith via Barrydale via Montagu via Ashton (N15) via Robertson via Worcester (N1) via Paarl to Belhar taxi
rank on the corner of Alabama & Hanover Str, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Middelburg - EC (Destination) - ecbrcwd202(3209UM3100DM10045592)From
Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave via Uitenhage Rd to
Despatch, Constitution taxi rank, Uitenhage (pick up & drop off), Glenconnor (R75), via Springbok Str, Jansenville
(pick up & drop off) via taxi rank on corner of Narsing & Snowdrop Str, Graaff-Reinet (pick up & drop off) onto N9 to
Middelburg Station (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Cradock (Destination) - ecbrowd203(3209UM31003H10045594)From Norwich
Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str, into Govan Mbeki Ave onto N2 via Colchester, via
Paterson rank (pick up & drop off), via Cookhouse Station (pick up & drop off) via Norwich Long Distance Taxi Rank,
Francis Str, Somerset East (pick up & drop off) to Beeren Str taxi rank, Cradock (pick up & drop off) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.8. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcwd204(3209U11/130013F10045595)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Grahamstown, Peddle, King William's Town to East London City
Taxi Rank (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Norwich (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi City Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcwd205(3209UM30013F10045596)From Norwich Taxi Rank into Strand Str into Victoria Quay into Manchester Str,
into Govan Mbeki Ave, onto N2 north via Colchester, Alexandria, Port Alfred to East London City Taxi Rank (drop off
only) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1010 2) BG HALOM 5308245347085
60

4) not available New OL
6) GRAHAMSTOWN UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION

P FIC1X ian nRAHAMST(IWN CIRAHAMRTOWN s14n

3) 5821 Extension 6, Joza Location, GRAHAMSTOWN,
6139 GRAHAMSTOWN UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)
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7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Grahamstown (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd424(31006E21004R10045871)From Uncedo Taxi Rank
upper Raglan Rd up Raglan Rd then M2 via Peddie Taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town Market Square
taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Street taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa then
to Umtata, Eagle Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then to Qumba via Mount Frere, via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad, via
Hardin Port Shepstone to Swintin Str taxi rank next to Walmer Hostel, Durban (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.2. Grahamstown (Origin), Kwazakhele (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd425(31006E3200DA10045872)From
Uncedo taxi rank upper Raglan Rd, down Raglan Rd joining Beaufort Str via Shoprite Local Taxi rank (pick up) up
George Str onto N2 via Bathurst Taxi Rank (George Str) (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred Taxi rank (drop off & pick up)
and onto R72 via Kenton on Sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then onto R72 then turn left via Ncanara onto N2, then
down Daku Rd to Njoli Square taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Grahamstown (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd422(31006E31006E00045869)1. From Extension 6, 8
and 9 Joza Township taxi ranks via Sonny Str into Vellem Str, Nompondo Str down Mandela Str into Albert Str down
Raglan and Beaufort Str into Hill Str or Bathurst Str into High Str into Somerset Str - up Cradock Rd to upside Army Base
and back down Cradock Rd through Howick Str into Constitution and up Milner Str to Settlers Hospital and back into
Bathurst Str into Baufort Str into Raglan Rd up N2 into Ncame Str into Sonny Str to Extension 6, 8 and 9 Joza Township
taxi rank.

Or
From Extension 6, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi rank via Sonny Str into Vellem,
Nompondo Str through Mandela and Albert Str into Raglan Road through Beaufort into Hill Str or Bathurst Str into

High into Somerset Str via Constitution Str into Milner Str via Settlers Hospital and back up Ilchester down Taunton Rd
and back down Templeton Drive into Park Rd into Caldicott into Albany Road into Fitchat Str via Mandela to Joza route
and return via the same route.

2. From OK-Checkers taxi rank in High Str via Bathurst or Hill Str down Beaufort Str, Raglan Rd into Albert Str up
Mandela Str down Ncame Str to Extension 7, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi ranks and return via the same route.

3. From Shoprite Taxi rank into Market Str into York Str down Beaufort Str joining Raglan Rd through Mandela Str
and Sonny via Extension 5 to Extension 7, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi rank and return via the same route.

Or
From Shoprite Taxi rank down Market Str into York Str down Beaufort Str - Raglan Road into Albert Str up Victoria Road
to Hlalani Location pass Lombo Str into Mandela Str via Xolani Location and return into "0" Str through Mandela Str to
Shoprite Taxi rank and return.

4. From Queen Str Sheltered Taxi rank into Link Str though Beaufort Str and up Raglan Rd through N2 National
Road into Ncame Str into Sonny Str via Extension 5 to Extension 6 and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Grahamstown (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrcwd423 (31006E4200P910045870)From Uncedo
Taxi rank, upper Raglan Rd down Raglan Rd then straight up Beaufort Str and then turn onto N2 then turn via Motherwell
or down Daku Rd taxi rank, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) again up Daku Rd then turn Struandale Rd then turn
Ntshekisa Rd then turn Uitenhage Rd then turn right Cape Rd then onto the N2 via Humansdorp to Skosana Taxi rank,
Plettenberg Bay (pick up & drop off) via Nelson Str, Knysna to Cradock Str Taxi Rank, George (drop off & pick up) to taxi
rank in Bill Jeffrey Drive, Mosselbay (pick up & drop off) via Riversdale, River Sonderend, via Swellendam, Caledon,
Grabouw, Somerset West then to Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Grahamstown (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrowd426(31006E3100HT10045873)From Uncedo taxi rank, upper
Raglan Rd, onto N2, onto R67, onto R63 via Fort Beaufort, Camble Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) and turn Gamble
Str and onto R67 Alice Taxi rank (drop off & pick up) and return through R67 then Gamble Str then onto R67 via Seymour
Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via Whittlesea Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) to Victoria Rd Taxi Rank, Queenstown (drop
off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Grahamstown (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrowd427(31006E12059J10045874)From Uncedo Taxi Rank upper Raglan Rd, then onto N2 onto R67, onto R63 via
Fort Beaufort Gamble Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) turn Gamble Str, onto R67 to Alice Taxi rank (drop off & pick up)
and return through R67 then Gamble Str, join R67 via Seymour Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) and via Whittlesea Taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) to Queenstown turn onto N6 via Aliwal North via Boxville via Smithfield via Reddersburg then via
Bloemfontein via Kroonstad via Ventersburg to Johannesburg Park Station Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) and return via
the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1010 2) NCEKELELI JAMES MAVATA 3) 34 Mbolekwa Street, Zwide, Port Elizabeth, 6205
61 5504095617086

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
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6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT
ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF THE EASTERN CAPE AND RETURN. -
ECBRCWDMCAB002(ECECBRCWDMCAB0128722)FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA
METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF THE EASTERN
CAPE AND RETURN.

1) AOECWDLB1010 2) P Twani 5709165615080 3) 17 Mcelu Str, NUB, Motherwell, Port Elizabeth, 6211
70 PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LECWDLB7793 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428(3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd433(3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434(3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd435 (3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.1.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrowd442(3209U03100HT10045898)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str
taxi rank (drop off & pick up) turn back onto the N2, and join the R67, onto the R63 via Fort Beaufort, Camble Str taxi rank
(drop off & pick up) via Seymore taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) proceed to the
Victoria Rd city taxi rank, Queenstown (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445(3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448 (3209UO3100L110045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddle taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via ldutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbrowd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

58

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 245

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



7.1.1.1 Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrowd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428(3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.

7.2.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbmwd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.2.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd433 (3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.2.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434(3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.2.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd435 (3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.2.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrowd442(3209U03100HT10045898)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str
taxi rank (drop off & pick up) turn back onto the N2, and join the R67, onto the R63 via Fort Beaufort, Camble Str taxi rank
(drop off & pick up) via Seymore taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) proceed to the
Victoria Rd city taxi rank, Queenstown (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.2.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445(3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.2.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448(3209U031001110045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddle taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1011 2) ML BURGER 7408210113088
08

4) not available New OL
6) GRAHAMSTOWN UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION

P 0 BOX 140, GRAHAMSTOWN, GRAHAMSTOWN, 6140

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Grahamstown (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd427(31006E12059J10045874)From Uncedo Taxi Rank upper Raglan Rd, then onto N2 onto R67, onto R63 via
Fort Beaufort Camble Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) turn Camble Str, onto R67 to Alice Taxi rank (drop off & pick up)
and return through R67 then Camble Str, join R67 via Seymour Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) and via Whittlesea Taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) to Queenstown turn onto N6 via Aliwal North via Boxville via Smithfield via Reddersburg then via
Bloemfontein via Kroonstad via Ventersburg to Johannesburg Park Station Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) and return via
the same route.

3) P.O. Box 2255, Grahamstown, 6140 GRAHAMSTOWN
UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)
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7.1.1.2. Grahamstown (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) - ecbrcwd423(31006E4200P910045870)From Uncedo
Taxi rank, upper Raglan Rd down Raglan Rd then straight up Beaufort Str and then turn onto N2 then turn via Motherwell
or down Daku Rd taxi rank, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) again up Daku Rd then turn Struandale Rd then turn
Ntshekisa Rd then turn Uitenhage Rd then turn right Cape Rd then onto the N2 via Humansdorp to Skosana Taxi rank,
Plettenberg Bay (pick up & drop off) via Nelson Str, Knysna to Cradock Str Taxi Rank, George (drop off & pick up) to taxi
rank in Bill Jeffrey Drive, Mosselbay (pick up & drop off) via Riversdale, River Sonderend, via Swellendam, Caledon,
Grabouw, Somerset West then to Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Grahamstown (Origin), Grahamstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd422(31006E31006E00045869)1. From Extension 6, 8
and 9 Joza Township taxi ranks via Sonny Str into Vellem Str, Nompondo Str down Mandela Str into Albert Str down
Raglan and Beaufort Str into Hill Str or Bathurst Str into High Str into Somerset Str - up Cradock Rd to upside Army Base
and back down Cradock Rd through Howick Str into Constitution and up Milner Str to Settlers Hospital and back into
Bathurst Str into Baufort Str into Raglan Rd up N2 into Ncame Str into Sonny Str to Extension 6, 8 and 9 Joza Township
taxi rank.

Or
From Extension 6, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi rank via Sonny Str into Vellem,
Nompondo Str through Mandela and Albert Str into Raglan Road through Beaufort into Hill Str or Bathurst Str into

High into Somerset Str via Constitution Str into Milner Str via Settlers Hospital and back up Ilchester down Taunton Rd
and back down Templeton Drive into Park Rd into Caldicott into Albany Road into Fitchat Str via Mandela to Joza route
and return via the same route.

2. From OK-Checkers taxi rank in High Str via Bathurst or Hill Str down Beaufort Str, Raglan Rd into Albert Str up
Mandela Str down Ncame Str to Extension 7, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi ranks and return via the same route.

3. From Shoprite Taxi rank into Market Str into York Str down Beaufort Str joining Raglan Rd through Mandela Str
and Sonny via Extension 5 to Extension 7, 8 and 9 Joza Township taxi rank and return via the same route.

Or
From Shoprite Taxi rank down Market Str into York Str down Beaufort Str - Raglan Road into Albert Str up Victoria Road
to Hlalani Location pass Lombo Str into Mandela Str via Xolani Location and return into "0" Str through Mandela Str to
Shoprite Taxi rank and return.

4. From Queen Str Sheltered Taxi rank into Link Str though Beaufort Str and up Raglan Rd through N2 National
Road into Ncame Str into Sonny Str via Extension 5 to Extension 6 and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Grahamstown (Origin), Durban Metro (Destination) - ecbrcwd424(31006E21004R10045871)From Uncedo Taxi Rank
upper Raglan Rd up Raglan Rd then M2 via Peddie Taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town Market Square
taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Street taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa then
to Umtata, Eagle Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then to Qumba via Mount Frere, via Mount Ayliff via Kokstad, via
Hardin Port Shepstone to Swintin Str taxi rank next to Walmer Hostel, Durban (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.5. Grahamstown (Origin), Kwazakhele (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcwd425(31006E3200DA10045872)From
Uncedo taxi rank upper Raglan Rd, down Raglan Rd joining Beaufort Str via Shoprite Local Taxi rank (pick up) up
George Str onto N2 via Bathurst Taxi Rank (George Str) (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred Taxi rank (drop off & pick up)
and onto R72 via Kenton on Sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then onto R72 then turn left via Ncanara onto N2, then
down Daku Rd to Njoli Square taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. Grahamstown (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcwd426(31006E3100HT10045873)From Uncedo taxi rank, upper
Raglan Rd, onto N2, onto R67, onto R63 via Fort Beaufort, Camble Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) and turn Camble
Str and onto R67 Alice Taxi rank (drop off & pick up) and return through R67 then Camble Str then onto R67 via Seymour
Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) via Whittlesea Taxi Rank (drop off & pick up) to Victoria Rd Taxi Rank, Queenstown (drop
off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1011 2) P.A Matikinca 7404165604080
15

4) not available New OL
6) PORT ELIZABETH AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION

801 CORNER HOUSE, MAIN STREET, PORT ELIZABETH,
6001

3) 3619 Sekotlo Str, Wells-Estate, Motherwell, PORT
ELIZABETH, 6211 PORT ELIZABETH AND
DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd021(3209U0320AG900045298)From Njoli Square, Kwazakhele along Njoli Rd into Ntshekisa Str into
Commercial Rd,
Govan Mbeki Ave to Griffen Str Taxi Rank and return via Holland Str into Govan Mbeki
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Ave onto Settlers Freeway into Burman Road into Old Grahamstown Rd into Ferguson
via Mendi Rd into Ngesi str into Ntshekisa Rd into Njoli Road to Njoli Square,Kwazakhele.

7.1.1.2. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Korsten (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Destination) -
ecbmwd022(3209U03200CY00045299)From Njoli Square, Kwazakhele along Njoli Rd into Ntshekisa Str into Chase Str
into Keeton Str into Lindsay Rd into Standford Rd into Durban Rd taxi rank, Korsten and return via the same route.

7.1.1.3. Kwalloxolo (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrowd032(320079320AG900045309)From Kwalloxolo Township taxi rank into old Uitenhage Rd through Kleinskool,
Main Rd, Missionvale into Uitenhage Rd into Commercial Rd, into Govan Mbeki Ave into Griffen Str taxi rank and return
via Holland str onto Settlers Freeway into Commercial
Rd into Uitenhage Rd, Main Rd, Missionvale, Kleinskool to Kwalloxolo taxi rank.

7.1.1.4. XHAMA (Motherwell) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbmwd040(3328W2320AG900045340)From Xhama Str taxi rank, NU12, Motherwell into Nkcembe str into Ngedle str
into Addo rd onto N2 Freeway (Settlers) via Russell rd to Griffen str taxi rank and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. MKWENKWE (KwaDwesi) (Origin), Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Destination) -
ecbrowd046(332EVB320AG900045349)From Mkwenkwe str taxi rank, Kwadwesi along Mkwenkwe str cross Uitenhage
rd into Ralo str into Bethelsdorp rd into Uitenhage rd into Commercial rd into Govan Mbeki Ave into Griffen str taxi rank
and return via the same route.

7.1.1.6. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrowd057(332GEE30014110045360)From
Singlemen's Quarters taxi rank, Njoli Rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown rd onto
N2 via Nanaga via Grahamstown via Peddie via King William's Town via Komga via Butterworth (drop off) via Idutywa
(drop off), via Umtata Main rank, York rd (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.7. NJOLI (Kwazakhele) (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbmwd058(332GEE31005D10045362)From Singlemen's
Quarters taxi rank, Njoli rd, Kwazakhele into Ntshekisa Str into Ferguson Rd into old Grahamstown Rdn into Baxter Rd
into Burman Rd onto N2 via Nanaga via Grahamstown, via Fort Beaufort via Seymour via Whittlesea via Queenstown via
Cofimvaba to Engcobo High str taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.8. Griffin Street Taxi Rank (Port Elizabeth) (Origin), Humansdorp (Destination) -
ecbrowd062(320AG931008810045366)From Griffin Str taxi rank Holland Str into Govan Mbeki Ave onto Settlers
Freeway, onto N2 via R330 to Hankey Main Rd taxi rank (pick up & drop off) proceed R330 to Meerblock taxi rank,
Jeffreys Bay (pick up & drop off) back onto R330 onto R102 to Humansdorp taxi rank (pick up & drop off) and return via
R102 onto N2 to Griffen Str taxi rank, Port Elizabeth.

1) AOECWDLB1011 2) Neil Gedrick Goliath 7204035164087 3) 87 Jameson Road, Schauderville, PORT ELIZABETH,
37 6001

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT
ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF THE EASTERN CAPE AND RETURN. -
ECBRCWDMCAB002(ECECBRCWDMCAB0128722)FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE NELSON MANDELA
METROPOLITAN AREA OF PORT ELIZABETH TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF THE EASTERN
CAPE AND RETURN.

1) AOECWDLB1011 2) Phumelele Eric Hina 5312255944088 3) 391 Indwe Street, Showville, Port Elizabeth, 6211
38 PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 11 (Seating)
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428(3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.
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7.1.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrowd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd433 (3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434(3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrowd435(3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.1.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbmwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbmwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445 (3209UO31004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1011 2) BILLY TORING 6702027191084 3) P.O. BOX 154, ADDO, 6105 PORT ELIZABETH
39 UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428(3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd433(3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434(3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd435(3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
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Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.1.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445 (3209UO31004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1011 2) HENRY ANDREW GALLANT 3) P.O. BOX 118, ADDO, 6105 PORT ELIZABETH
40 5903225143080 UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428(3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrcwd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd433 (3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434(3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd435(3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.1.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
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M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445 (3209UO31004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

1) AOECWDLB1011 2) LUDWE KANI 7812095646080 3) 1386 NOBATANA STREET, KWAZAKHELE, PORT
42 ELIZABETH, 6205 PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO

SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428 (3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrowd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrowd433(3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434 (3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrowd435(3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.1.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445(3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448(3209U03100L110045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddie taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.
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1) AOECWDLB1011 2) LUDWE KANI 7812095646080 3) 1386 NOBATANA STREET, KWAZAKHELE, PORT
44 ELIZABETH, 6205 PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO

SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) PORT ELIZABETH UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION Gazette Number: GGECWD225 (16 Nov 2014)

P.O. Box 145, Main street, Port Elizabeth, 6001

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd428(3100NP3100NP00045875)From NU2 taxi rank,
Motherwell turn into Ngonyama Rd, then into Maku Rd into Addo Rd into NU2, turn left to city off ramp M4 to Sidon Str
into Darling Str into Govan Mbeki Ave, turn into Cawood Str, North End and return via the same route.

7.1.1.2. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Uitenhage (Destination) - ecbrowd429(3100NP3100L900045876)From Njoli Square taxi rank,
Kwazakhele up Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd into Spondo Str into Uitenhage Rd via Despatch then join Algoa Rd turn into
Drostdy Str into Constitution Rd taxi rank, Uitenhage and return via Kwamagxaki Ralo Str then Koyana Str into Njoli Rd to
Njoli Square taxi rank.

7.1.1.3. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd433(3100NP3100NP00045881)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd into Cape Rd into William Moffett Rd into Buffelsfontein Rd proceed till end of the Road at the Chinese
Shop (Mount Pleasant) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.4. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd434(3100NP3100NP00045883)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to city off ramp M4 turn left to Humewood
then into University Rd proceed to UPE Entrance, Summerstrand (drop off only) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.5. Port Elizabeth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcwd435(3100NP3100NP00045884)From Ngonyama taxi rank,
Motherwell into Ngonyama Rd into Maku Rd into Addo Rd onto the N2 turn left to Kempston Rd off ramp up CJ
Langenhoven Rd turn left to Greenacres Shopping Complex taxi rank and return via the same Route

7.1.1.6. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Khayelitsha (Khayelitsha) (Destination) -
ecbrcwd443(3209U04200P910045899)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele alond Daku Rd, into Struandale Rd, into
Ntshekisa Rd, into Uitenhage Rd onto the N2 , via Humansdorp, via Plettenberg Bay, Skosana taxi rank, (drop off & pick
up) via Knysna, Nelson Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via George, Cradock Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via
Mosselbay, Bill Jeffrey Dr taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Riversdale, via Riviersonderend, via Swellendam, via Caledon,
via Grabouw via Somerset West proceed to the Khayelitsha taxi rank, Cape Town (drop off & pick up) and return via the
same route.

7.1.1.7. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg Other (Johannesburg South) (Destination) -
ecbmwd444(3209U012059J10045901)From Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd
onto the N2 Freeway, then onto the R67 via Whittlesea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Queenstown, turn onto the N6
via Aliwal North, via Rouxville, via Smithfield, via Reddersburg, via Bloemfontein, via Kroonstad, via Ventersburg then
proceed to the Park Station taxi rank, Johannesburg (drop off & pick up) and return via Colesburg, onto the N9, via
Noupoort, via Middelburg, via Cradock then onto the N10 via Cookhouse, via Paterson, onto the N2, into Addo Rd, onto
M17 then into Daku Rd to Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele, Port Elizabeth.

7.1.1.8. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcwd445(3209U031004U10045902)From
Njoli taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Ncanaha onto the R72 via
Alexandria taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Kenton-on-sea taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via Port Alfred taxi rank (drop off
& pick up) proceed to North Str taxi rank, East London (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.

7.1.1.9. Njoli Square (Nelson Mandela Rural) (Origin), Umtata (Destination) - ecbrcwd448(3209U03100L110045905)From Njoli
taxi rank, Kwazakhele down Daku Rd then onto the M17 into Addo Rd onto the N2 via Grahamstown, Raglan Str taxi
rank (drop off & pick up) via Peddle taxi rank (drop off & pick up) via King William's Town, Market Square taxi rank (drop
off & pick up) via Komga via Butterworth, Grubb Str taxi rank (drop off & pick up) then via Idutywa to Eagle Str taxi rank,
Umtata (drop off & pick up) and return via the same route.
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LIMPOPO/POLOKWANE
Address to which representations must be submitted: Department Roads and Transport, Private Bag

X9491, Polokwane, 0700, and the respective applicants.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's Office.
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1) AOLPLOLB10126 2) Khaukanani Lawrence Matshonyonge 3) P.O Box 128, Vuwani, Vhembe, 0952
2 6207275142086

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 56 (Seating) + 56 (Standing)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Tshitungulwane (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) - MATSHO
SCHOLAR(5208J05209HL10206871)ROUTE

SCHOLAR

FOWARD JOUNEY

CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM TSHITUNGULWANE - MANAVHELA AT 05H25 AND PROCEED TO HASANI
AT 06H10 THEN MANAMANI,SHAYANDIMA AT 07H10 THEN PROCEED TO THOHOYANDOU AT 07H30.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM THOHOYANDOU AT 13H30 BACK TO SHAYANDIMA AT 14H35 THEN MANAMANI ,HASANI AT 15H45 TO
MANAVHELA -TSHITUNGULWANE AT 16H45.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Vuwani (Louis Trichardt) (Origin), Vuwani (Louis Trichardt) (Destination) - matsho
organised(5209XL5209XL00206875)ROUTE

ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP FROM ANY POINT WITHIN MAKHADO AND THULAMELA MUNICIPALITY
AND OTHER AREAS TO ANY PLACE WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF THE RPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND
RETURN TO WHERE THE PARTY WAS PICKED.

1) AOLPLOLB10457 2) Ngwedzeni Phillemon Mukwevho 3) Box 1185, THOHOYANDOU, VHEMBE, 0950 VUWANI
8 5405015163088 TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB6836 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Grootfontein (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Tshakhuma (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
BRCLP1105(520AH5520AFM10046553)ROUTE 4 FROM GROOTFONTEIN-TSHAKHUMA

VIA THE FOLLOWING ROUTE. LOADING AND OFFLOADING, GROOTFONTEIN, THENGA, MATSILELE TURN LEFT
TO, GONDONABADA TURN LEFT TO, TSHAKHUMA TAXI RANK. RETURN JOURNEY THE SAME ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB10650 2) MUTSHUTSHU JOSEPH LITHOLE 3) PO BOX 2201, SIBASA, VHEMBE, 0970
1 6310175841086

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 30 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. vuwani (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) - Litho le
mj(5209X65209HL00206862)ROUTE

SCHOLAR - FOWARD JOURNEY.

COVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM VUWANI LOCATION AT 06H00 AND PROCEED TO MASIA
VYEBOOM,TSHINO,RAMUKHUBA,SHAYANDIMA AND
THOHOYANDOU.
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RETURN JOURNEY

FROM THOHOYANDOU AT 15H30 BACK TO VUWANI VIA THE SAME ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB10699 2) Rebecca Mbulaheni 5212310797085
6

4) LLPLOLB28887 Transfer of OL
6)

3) Box 2511, Thohoyandou, VHEMBE, 0950 VUWANI
TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Diambele (Thohoyandou Rural) (Origin), sibasa (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
BRCLP1109(520AHB5209HT00046559)ROUTE 8 DIAMBELE TO SIBASA

VIA THE FOLOWING ROUTE LOADING AND OFFLOADING DENVIEW, TSHAKHUMA POST OFFICE, TSHAKHUMA
MARKET TURN TO LEFT ON PUNDA MALIA ROAD LWAMONDO TSHILIDZINI HOSPITAL, J.J MOTORS TURN TO
RIGHT ON PR MPHEPHU STREET, MVUSULUDZO TAXI RANK, VENDA PLAZA TAXI RANK, MINISTERS HOUSE,
SIBASA TAXI RANK RETURN JOURNEY THE SAME ROUTES.

1) AOLPLOLB10726 2) SHUMANI FREDDY LIFHIGA
0 2004/004051/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) BOX 370, SHAYANDIMA, VHEMBE, 0945

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Shayandima (Thohayandou) (Origin), Ngudza (Thohayandou) (Destination) - VELE(520AFL5208MK00206439)ROUTE
01

CONVEYANCE OF LEANERS FROM SHAYANDIMA HOUSE NO. 2556 AT 5:30 IN THE MORNING VIA ITSANI
VILLAGE TO TSHILIDZINI SPECIAL SCHOOL AND PROCEED TO MAKWARELA PRIMARY SCHOOL ,MBILWI
SECONDARY SCHOOL AND RAMUGONDO SECONDARY SCHOOL AT NGUDZA AT 07H20 THE SAME MORNING
USING THE SAME ROUTE.
ROUTE 02
RETURN JOURNEY
STARTING AT 15H30 FROM RAMOGONDO SECONDARY SCHOOL AT NGUDZA AND PROCEED TO MBILWI
SECONDARY SCHOOL,MAKWARELA PRIMARY SCHOOL,TSHILIDZINI SPECIAL SCHOOL IN SHAYANDIMA, TO
ITSANI VILLAGE AND BACK AT HOUSE NO .2556 SHAYANDIMA AT 16H30 IN THE AFTERNOON USING THE
SAME ROUTE.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Shayandima (Thohayandou) (Origin), Shayandima (Thohayandou) (Destination) - VELE
BUSINES(520AFL520AFL00206440)ROUTE 02

ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP STARTING FROM HOUSE NO. 2556 IN SHAYANDIMA UNDER
THULAMELA MUNICIPALITY VHEMBE DISTRICT AREA OF JURIDICTION TO POINTS WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN TO HOUSE NO. 2556 IN SHAYANDIMA THULAMELA MUNICIPALITY VHEMBE
DISTRICT SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT THE CONVEYANCE OF SUCH GROUP MAY ONLY BE
UNDERTAKEN,PROVIDED THE SAME PARTY UNDERTAKEN THE FORWARD AND RETURN JOURNEY AS A
UNITY WITH THE SOUL MUTUAL PERPOSE OF ATTENDING THE FOLLOWING
-POLITICAL AND YOUTH MEETINGS,CHURCH GATHERING,WEDDING,FUNERALS,EDUCATIONAL
TOURS,SPORTS AND SIMILAR ACTIVITIES.

1) AOLPLOLB10875 2) Jane Khauki Ngobeni 7803050463082
9

4) LLPLOLB7670 Transfer of OL
6) Moletjie Taxi Association P 0 Box 5877, Pietersburg North,

Pietersburg North, 0750

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes

3) P 0 BOX 73079, Seshego, Capricorn, 0742 Moletjie
Taxi Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)
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7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. moletjie (Aganang Rural) (Origin), Polokwane Rural (Destination) - BRCLP7000(520AL15100HA10048274)ROUTE 1

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM MOLETJIE MOSHATE, DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE
INDIAN PLAZA TAXI RANK VIA: TELEBRUGH, BURGWAL, SCHOONVELDT, MOHLAJENG, GA-MANHLODI,
LEOKANENG, GA-MABITSELA, VERLIEN, GA-RAPITSI, KANANA, MASEHLONG, GA-KOLOPO, GA-MOKGEHLE,
GA-TIBU, GA-SAKO, GA-KGARE, LEOHLONG, SEKURUWE, MAKGALONG, MAROWE, MOLETJANA,
GA-MARIBANA, GA-PHAUDI, FLORA, GA-PHAGO, LONSDALE, GA-RAMETLOANA, KNOBEL HOSPITAL, GA-PIET,
GA-RANKUWE, MONYOANENG, GA-MASHAMAITE, MAKGODU-BOREKWA, GA-CHOKWE, GA-MASHITA,
MASHOBOHLENG,GA-MATAMANYANE, GA-SEMENYA, MAKGODU, RAMONGOANA, DENDRON ROAD,
GA- MABITSELA- MOLETJIE, MAHWIBITSWANE, MAKGABO HIGH SCHOOL, RALEMA TAXI RANK,
MOLETJIE-MOSHATE, MABOKELELE, GILEAD ROAD, CERES, GA-SETSHABA, GA-RAMPURU, GA-MANAMELA,
MATSOANA,CORNELIA, GA-KGOROSHI, GA-THANTSHA, GA-SELEPE, GA-MPHELA, GA-MABILOANE,
DITENGTENG, GA-RAMAKGAPHOLA, GA-MAMADILA, MATLALA ROAD, GA-MAKWEYA, CHEBENG, SENGATANE,
GA-MOETI, KOMAPE MADIKOTI, MASEDIBU, GA-NGOASHENG, LEGODI, MABOTJA, GA-RAMPHELE, SESHEGO
HIGH SCHOOL, MOKGOKONG, MMOTONG, SPOKO PARK, LETSOKOANE, MAKGOFE, KGOHLOANE,
BLOODRIVER, ENTER SESHEGO TOWNSHIP THROUGH KHENSANI DRIVE, DITLOU STREET, NEW ERA DRIVE,
SESHEGO PLAZA, MAGISTRATE'S OFFICE, SESHEGO POLICE STATION, MANDELA DRIVE, MOLETJIE STREET,
POLOKWANE DRIVE, MOHLAKANENG, LUTHULI PARK, MADIBA PARK, LEGAE-LA-BATHO, LESEDI PARK,
WITKLIP STREET, LANDROS MARE STREET, GREENSIDE, PASSING WESTERNBURG, DISTENING, RISSIK
STREET, EXCELSIOR STREET, KERK STREET, PICK N' PAY, SHOPRITE, GENERAL JOUBERT STREET, DEVINISH
STREET, BUITE STREET TO HOLDING BAY AND TO POLOKWANE INDIAN PLAZA TAXI RANK, DISTRICT
CAPRICORN.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROTES IN RETURN

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY NOT BE LOADED ON A FORWARD JOURNEY AT
SESHEGO TOWNSHIP, MMAKGODU AND RAMONGWANA.

NB. ALL OPERATORS IN THE ASSOCIATION MAY BE ALLOCATED THIS ONE MAIN ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11008 2) ENOS BUS SERVICE CC
7 1997/046707/23

4) LLPLOLB66250 Amendment of Route
6)

3) P.O. BOX 686, SIBASA, VHEMBE, 0970

5) 1 x 70 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Bus-type-service

7.1.1.1. sibasa (Thohayandou) (Origin), sibasa (Thohayandou) (Destination) - ENOS01(5209VL5209VL00206539)FROM SIBASA
TERMINUS ON MPHAPHULI LO 278 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU TO DURBAN BUS TERMINUS KWAZULU NATAL
PRIVINCE VIA THE FOLLOWING PLACES OR ROADS:THOHOYANDOU BUS TERMINUS ON MPHAPHULI LO 278
R528 TO TSHAKHUMA R528 TO MAKHADO BUS TERMINUS N1 TO BANDELIERKOP

Ni TO MATOKS
N1 TO POLOKWANE BUS TERMINUS R519 TO ROETAN BUS TERMINUS R519 TO MABLE HALL BUS TERMINUS
R35 TO GROBLESDAL BUS TERMINUSR35 TO MIDDLEBURG BUS TERMINUS
R65 TO HENDRINA BUS TERMINUS
R65 TO ERMELO BUS TERMINUS
R36 TO AMESFOOT BUS TERMINUS R35 TO VOLKSRUST BUS TERMINUS R23 TO NEWCASTLE BUS TERMINUS

R23 TO LADYSMITH BUS TERMINUS
N3 TO ESCOURT BUS TERMINUS
N3 TO MOOIRIVER BUS TERMINUS
N3 TO HOWICK BUS TERMINUS
N3 TO PIETERSMARITZBURG BUS TERMINUS
N3 TO DURBAN BUS TERMINUS
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRAVERSES THE SAME ROUTE FORWARD JOURNEY: SUNDAYS

SIBASA 17H00
THOHOYANDOU 17H05
TSHAKHUMA 17H25
MAKHADO 18H00
BANDELIERKOP 18H20 MATOKS 18H30 POLOKWANE 19H00
ROETAN 19H50
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MARBLE HALL 20H00
GROBLESDAL 20H35
MIDDLEBURG 21H20 HENDRINA 21H50
ERMELO 22H20
AMERSFOOT 23H50
VOLKSRUST 00H10
NEW CASTLE 00H40
LADYSMITH 01H20
ESTCOURT 01H50
MOOIRIVER 02H10
HOWICK 04H30
PIETERMARITZBURG 04H50
DURBAN 05H30
RETURN JOURNEY THURSDAY
DURBAN 17H00
PIETERMATZBURG 17H40
HOWICK 18H00
MOOIRIVER 18H20
ESCOURT 18H40
LADYSMITH 19H10
NEW CASTLE 19H50
VOLKSRUST 20H20
AMERSFOOT 20H40 ERMELO 21H10
HENDRINA 21H40 MIDDLEBURG 22H10 GROBLESDAL 23H55 MARBLE HALL OOH1O ROETAN 00H40 POLOKWANE
01H30
MATKOS 04H00

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Bus-type-service

7.2.1.1. Mapita's (Origin), Phiphidi (Thohayandou) (Destination) - ENOS3(5100QV5208M200191430)ROUTE 3
FROM MAPITA'S SITUATED ON TSHIVHASE 213 DISTRICT T/NDOU TO PHIPHIDI WATERFALLS SITUATED ON
TSHIVHASE 213 DISTRICT T/NDOU VIA THE FOLLOWING PLACES OR FARMS:
PLACE FARM DISTRICT
MAPITA'S RESTAURENT TSHIVHASE 2134 DISTRICT T/NDOU, DUTHUNI TSHIVHASE 213
THOHOYANDOU,TSHISAULU TSHIVHASE 213 THOHOYANDOU,TSHILIDZINI PALMARYVILLE 254
THOHOYANDOU, SHAYANDIMA INDUSTRIES PALMARYVILLE MPHAPHULI 278 T/NDOU, MULEDANE TSHIVHASE
213 T/NDOU, CROSSROADS MPHAP[HULI 278 T/NDOU, J.J.MOTORS MPAPHULI 278 T/NDOU, T/NDOU SHOPPING
CENTRE MPHAPHULI 278 T/NDOU, VENDA SUN HOTEL MPHAPHULI 278 T/NDOU, PRESIDENT PALACE
MPHAPHULI278 T/NDOU, MINISTERS HOUSES MPHAPHULI 278 T/NDOU, SIBASA BUS TERMINUS MPHAPHULI
278 T/NDOU,MAKWARELA GOVERNMENT OFFICES MPHAPHULI 278 T/NDOU, SOKOUTENDA MPHAPHULI 278
T/NDOU, NGOVHELA TSHIVHASE 213 T/NDOU, MADAMALALA TSHIVHASE 213 T/NDOU, PHIPHIDI TSHIVHASE
213 T/NDOU, PHIPHIDI WATERFALLS TSHIVHASE 213 THOHOYANDOU.
THE RETURN TRIP FROM PHIPHIDI WATERFALLS TRAVERSES THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
VEHICLE TO BE STATIONED AT MPHAPHULI AT MAPITA'S RESTAURENT.
TIME TABLE
DEPART 1
MAPITA'S RESTAURENT 5H00 10H30 15H00
DUTHUNI 5H05 10H35 15H05
TSHISAULU 5H10 10H40 15H10
MAKUMBANE 5H15 10H45 15H15
TSHILIDZIN1 5H20 10H50 15H20
SHAYANDIMA INDUSTRIES 5H25 10H55 15H25
MULEDANE 5H30 11H00 15H30
CROSSROADS 5H35 11H05 15H35
J.J.MOTORS 5H40 11H10 15H40
T/NDOU SHOPPING CENTRE 5H45 11H15 15H45
VENDA SUN HOTEL 5H50 11H20 15H50
PRESIDENT PALACE 5H55 11H25 15H55
MINISTERS HOUSES 6H00 11H30 16H00
SIBASA BUS TERMINUS 6H05 11H35 16H05
MAKWARELA GOVERNMENT OFFICE 6H10 11H40 16H10
SOKOUTENDA 6H15 11H45 16H15
NGWENANI 6H20 111-150 16H20
NGOVHELA 6H25 11H55 16H25
MADAMALALA 6H30 12H00 16H30
PHIPHIDI 6H35 12H05 16H35
PHIPHIDI WATERFALLS 6H40 12H10 16H40
DEPART 2
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PHIPHIDI WATERFALLS 7H00 13H10
NGWENANI 7H10 13H20
MADAMALALA 7H15 13H25
NGOVHELA 7H20 13H30
SOKOTENDA 7H20 13H30
MAKWARELA GOVERNMENT OFFICE 7H25

17H00
17H10
17H15
17H20
17H20
7H35 17H25

SIBASA BUS TERMINUS 7H30 7H40
MINISTERS HOUSE 7H35 13H45
PRESIDENT PALACE 7H40 13H50
VENDA SUN HOTEL 7H45 13H55
THOHOYANDOU SHOPPING CENTRE 7H50

17H30
17H35
17H40
17H45

14H00 17H50
J.J. MOTORS 7H55 14H05 17H55
CROSSROADS 8H00 14H10 18H00
MULEDANE 8H05 14H15 18H05
SHAYANDIMA INDUSTRIES 8H10 14H20 18H10
TSHILIDZINI 8H15 14H25 18H15
MAKUMBANE 8H20 14H30 18H20
TSHISAHULU 8H25 14H35 18H25
DUTHUNI 8H30 14H35 18H30
MAPITAS RESTAURANT 8H35 14H40 18H35

7.2.1.2. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Messina (Messina) (Destination) -
ENOS1/2(5209HL52085610191487)CONTINEOUS OF ENOS1
KHUBVI 15H45 16H45 17H45
MUKULA 15H50 16H50 17H50
PIETS HOUSE 15H55 16H55 17H55
NATAL HOUSE 16H00 17H00 18H00
DONALD FRAZER 16H05 17H05 18H05
MATATSHE 16H10 17H10 18H10
NGUDZA 16H15 17H15 18H15
DZINGAHE 16H20 17H20 18H20
TSHIVHULANI 16H25 17H25 18H25
MAKWARELA 161-130 17H30 18H30
SIBASA BUS TERMINUS 16H35 17H35 18H35
MINISTERS HOUSES 16H45 17H45 18H45
PRESIDENT HOUSES 16H50 17H50 18H50
VENDA SUN HOTEL 16H55 17H55 18H55
THOHOYANDOU BUS RANK 17H00 18H00 19H00

7.2.1.3. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
ENOS5(5209HL5209HL00191433)ROUTE 5.
ORGANISED GROUP OF PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS.
THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANIZES PARTIES AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM PLACES WITHIN A
RADIUS OF 560 IN THE THULAMELA MUNICIPALITY DISTRICT VHEMBE IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO THE
POINTS WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN TO THE PLACE WHERE
THE PARTY WAS PICKED UP IN THE FIRST INSTANCE.

SUBJECTS TO THE RESTRICTIONS THAT THE CONVEYANCE OF SUCH A GROUP OF PASSENGERS SHAL BE
WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE OF ATTENDING MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
A WEDDING,
A FUNERAL,
A RELIGIOUS GATHERING,
A SPORTS MEETING,
A SCHOOL TRIP,
A PICNIC OR ANY SIMILAR KIND OF ORGANISED ENTERTAINMENT OR RECREATION.
TIME TABLE: AS AND WHEN REQUIRED.
TARRIF: AS PER AGREEMENT.

7.2.1.4. Phiphidi (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
ENOS2(5208M25209HL00191429)ROUTE 2
BETWEEN PHIPHIDI HEADMAN'S KRAAL SITUATE DON TSHIVHASE 213 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU AND T/NDOU
SHOPPING CENTRE COMPLEX SITUATED ON MPHAPHULI 278 DISTRICT T/NDOU VIA THE FOLLOWING
PLACES:
NGULUMBI ON TSHIVHASE 213 DISTRICT T/NDOU, MADAMALALA ON TSHIVHASE 213 DISTRICT T/NDOU,
PHINDULA ON TSHIVHASE 213 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU, MAEMBENI ON TSHIVHASE 213 DISTRICT T/NDOU,
NGOVHELA ON TSHIVHASE 213 DISTRICT T/NDOU SOKOUTENDA ON MPHAPHULI 278 DISTRICT T/NDOU,
MILUWANI ON MPHAPHULI 278 DISTRICT T/DOU,VENDA SUN HOTEL, ON MPHAPHULI 278 DISTRICT
T/NDOU,THE RETURN JOURNEY FROM T/NDOU SHOPPING COMPLEX TRAVERSES THE SAME ROUTE AND
SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT, THE VEHICLE TO BE STATIONED AT THE SAID HEADAMAN'S KRAAL.
DEPART 1

5
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PHIPHIDI HEADMAN'S KRAAL 6H00 10H00 13H00 16H30
NGULUMBI 6H05 10H05 13H05 16H35
MADAMALALA 6H10 101-110 13H10 16H40
PHINDULA 6H15 10H15 13H15 16H45
MAEMBENI 6H20 10H20 13H20 16H50
NGOVHELA 6H25 10H25 13H25 16H55
SOKOUTENDA 6H30 10H30 13H30 17H00
MILUWANI 6H35 10H35 13H35 17H05
PRESIDENT PALACE 6H40 10H40 13H40 17H10
VENDA SUN 6H45 101-145 13H45 17H15
DEPART 2
VENDA SUN 8H00 12H00 15H00 171-130

PRESIDENT PALACE 8H05 12H05 15H05 17H35
MILUWANI 8H10 12H10 15H10 17H40
SOKOUTENDA 8H15 12H15 15H15 17H45
NGOVHELA 8H20 12H20 15H20 17H50
MAEMBENI 8H25 12H25 15H25 17H55
PHINDULA 8H30 12H30 15H30 18H00
MADAMALALA 8H35 12H35 15H35 18H05
NGWENANI 8H40 12H40 15H40 18H10
PHIPHIDI 8H45 12H45 15H45 18H15

7.2.1.5. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Messina (Messina) (Destination) - ENOS1(5209HL52085610191428)ROUTE 1
FROM THOHOYANDOU BUS RANK SITUATED ON MPHAPHULI 278 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU TO MESSINA 4
DISTRICT MESSINA, VIA THE FOLLOWING PLACES.
PLACE FARM DISTRICT
VENDA SUN HOTEL MPHAPHULI 278 THOHOYANDOU
PRESIDENT PALACE
MINISTERS HOUSES
SIBASA BUS TERMINUS
MAKWARELA
TSHIVHULANI
DZINGAHE
NGUDZA TSHIVHASE 213
MATATSHE
DONALD FRAZER HOSPITAL II If

NATAL HOUSE TSHIVHASE 213 THOHOYANDOU
PIETS HOUSE
MUKULA VI

KHUBVI
MAKONDE STORE
MATANGARI IRRIGATION SCHEME GOVERNMENT GROUND "

TSHIOMBO IRRIGATION SCHEME " " "

MATSHAVHAWE RAMBUDA LOCATION 196 MUTALE
RAMBUDA CHIEF'S KRAAL " " " "

DZIMAULI CLINIC 11 II

PILE THENGWE LOCATION 255
MUTALE MAGISTRATE OFFICE " " " "

THENGWE CLINIC " " "

TSHAMAVHUDZI GOVERNMENT GROUND 255 MUTALE
SHAKADZA SCHOOL
MUSWODI 11 If

HA-FOLOVHODWE
PLACES
ZISKA 122 MESSINA, TRAVENNA 119 MESSINA, ARMSTICE 120, MESSINA MAGAZAND 123 MESSINA,
COTOSMUTS 113 MESSINA, PROTEA 125 MESSINA, SOLITUDE 111 MESSINA, JOAN 110 MESSINA,
BOSBOIKPOORT 70 MESSINA, DOREEN 108 MESSINA, KOPPIESFONTEIN 64 MESSINA, HOOGVELD 66
MESSINA, OSTEND 63 MESSINA, TROTSKY 67 MESSINA,RANDJIESFONTEIN 43 NMESSINA, MAGDALA 9
MESSINA, DOVER 44 MESSINA, VENEEN 48 MESSINAS, STOCKFORD 46 MESSINA, BERKENRODE 45 MESSINA,
SING 6 MESSINA, MESSINA 4 MESSINA, THE RETURN JOURNEY TRAVERSES THE SAME ROUTE,
THE VEHICLE TO BE STATIONED AT THOHOYANDOU BUS RANK.
TIME TABLE
DEPART TRIP 1 TRIP 2 TRIP 3
T/NDOU BUS RANK 4H30 5H30 6H30
VENDA SUN HOTEL 4H35 5H35 6H35
PRESIDENT PALACE 4H40 5H40 6H40
MINISTERS HOUSES 4H45 5H45 6H45
SIBASA BUS TERMINUS 4H50 5H50 6H50
MAKWARELA 4H55 5H55 6H55
TSHIVHULANI 5H00 6H00 7H00

6

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 259

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



DZINGAHE 5H05 6H05 7H05
NGUDZA 5H10 6H10 7H10
MATATSHE 5H15 6H15 7H15
DONALD FRAZER HO 5H20 6H20 7H20
NATAL HOUSE 5H25 6H25 7H25
PIETS HOUSE 5H30 6H30 7H30
MUKULA 5H35 6H35 7H35
KHUBVI 5H40 6H40 7H40
MAKONDE STORE 5H45 6H45 7H45
MATANGARI IRRIGATION SCHEME 5H50
TSHIOMBO IRRIGATION SCHEME 5H55

6H50 7H50
6H55 7H55

MATSAHVHAWE 6H00 7H00 8H00
RAMBUDA 6H05 7H05 8H05
DZIMAULI 6H10 7H10 8H10
PILE 6H15 7H15 8H15
MUTALE 6H20 7

7.2.1.6. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Messina (Messina) (Destination) -
ENOS1/1(5209HL52085610191486)CONTINEOUS OF ROUTE ENOS1
THENGWE 6H25 7H25 8H25
TSHAMAVHUDZI 6H30 7H30 8H30
SHAKADZA 6H35 7H35 8H35
MUSWODI 6H40 7H40 8H40
FOLOVHODWE 6H45 7H45 8H45
ZISKA 6H50 7H50 8H50
TREVENNA 6H55 7H55 8H55
ARMISTICE 7H00 8H00 9H00
MAGAZAND 7H05 8H05 9H05
COTOSMUTS 7H10 8H10 9H10
PROTEA 7H15 8H15 9H15
SOLITUDE 7H20 8H20 9H20
JOAS 7H25 8H25 9H25
BOSBOPOORT 7H30 8H30 9H30
DOREEN 7H35 8H35 9H35
KOPPIESFONTEIN 7H40 8H40 9H40
HOOGVELD 7H45 8H45 9H45
OSTEND 7H50 8H50 9H50
TRORSKY 7H55 8H55 9H55
RONDJIESFONTEIN 8H00 9H00 10H00
MAGDELA 8H05 9H05 10H05
DOVER 8H10 9H10 10H10
VENEEN 8H15 9H15 10H15
STOCKFORD 8H20 9H20 10H20
BERKENRODE 8H25 9H25 10H25
SING 8H30 9H30 10H30
MESSINA 8H35 9H35 10H35
TIME TABLE
DEPART TRIP 1 TRIP 2 TRIP 3
MESSINA 12H45 13H45 14H45
SINGO 12H50 13H50 14H50
BERKENRODE 12H55 13H55 14H55
STOCKFORD 13H00 14H00 15H00
REENEN 13H05 14H05 15H05
DOVER 13H10 14H10 15H10
MAGDELA 13H15 14H15 15H15
RONDIJIESFONTEIN 13H20 14H20 15H20
TROTSKY 13H30 14H30 15H30
OSTEND 13H35 14H35 15H35
HOOGVELD 13H40 14H40 15H40
KOPPIESFONTEIN 13H45 14H45 15H45
DOREEN 13H50 14H50 15H50
BOSBOKPOORT 13H55 14H55 15H55
JOAS 14H00 151-100 16H00
SOLITUDE 14H05 15H05 16H05
PROTEA 14H10 15H10 16H10
COTOSMUTS 14H15 15H15 16H15
MAGAZAND 14H20 15H20 16H20
ARMISTICE 14H25 15H25 16H25
TREVENNA 14H30 15H30 16H30
ZISKA 14H35 15H35 16H35
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FOLOVHODWE 14H40 15H40 16H40
MUSWODI 14H45 15H45 16H45
SHAKADZA 14H50 15H50 16H50
TSHAMAVHUDZI 14H55 15H55 16H55
THENGWE 151-100 161-100 17H00
MUTALE 15H05 16H05 17H05
PILE 15H10 16H10 17H10
DZIMAULI 15H15 16H15 17H15
RAMBUDA 15H20 16H20 17H20
MATSHAVHAWE 15H25 16H25 17H25
TSHIOMBO IRRIGATION SCHGEME 15H30 16H30 17H30
MATANGARI IRRIGATIOIN SCHEME 15H35 16H35 17H35
MAKONDE STORE 15H40 16H40 17H40
KHUBVI

7.2.1.7. Tshikuwi (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
ENOS4(52081S5209HL10191431)ROUTE 4
FROM TSHIKUWI 718 DISTRIC DZANANI T/NDOU BUS TERMINAL VIA THE FOLLOWING PLACES: TSHIKUWI ON
MOPANI 278 DISTRICT DZANANI 1
TSHIROLWE ON SEROLLE 208 DISTRICT DZANANI 1
MAKHADO ON SETOON 208 DISTRICT DZANANI 1
RAVELE CAFE ON MPHEPHU 202 DISTRICT DZANANI 1
TSHIAWELO EATING HOUSE ON MPHEPHU 202 DISTRICT DZANANI 1
MANDIWANA ON MPHEPHU 202 DISTRICT DZANANI 1
MPHEPHU ON MPHEPHU 202 DISTRICT DZANANI 1
SENDEDZA ON SENDEDZA 200 DISTRICT DZANANI 1, SILOAM ON SELOAM 199 DISTRICT DZANANI 1,
TSHIRENZHENI ON THONONDWE 198 DISTRICT DZANANI 1, FONDWE ON MANDAL 197 DISTRICT
THOHOYANDOU, KHALAVHA ON MANDALE 198 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU, PHIPHIDI ON TSHIVHASE 213
DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU, NGULUMBI ON TSHIBASE 213 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU, NGOVHELA ON TSHIBASE
213 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU, SOKOUTENDA ON MPHAPHULI 278 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU, MILUWANI ON
MPHAPHULI 278 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU, VENDA SUN ON MPHAPHULI 278 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU.
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRAVERSES THE SAME ROUTE.
TIME TABLE: FORWARD JOURNEY
TSHIKUWI 05H00 05H30 05H45 06H15 07H00 13H00 15H30
TSHIROLWE 05H05 05H35 05H50 06H20 07H05 13H05 15H35
MAKHADO 05H10 05H40 05H55 06H25 07H10 13H10 15H40
RAVELE CAFE 05H15 05H45 06H00 06H30 07H15 13H15 15H45
TSHIAWELO 05H20 05H50 06H05 06H35 07H20 13H20 15H50
MANDIWANA 05H25 05H55 06H10 06H40 07H25 13H25 15H55
MPHEPHU 05H30 6H00 06H15 06H45 07H30 13H30 16H00
SENDEDZA 05H35 06H05 06H20 06H50 07H35 13H35 16H05
SILOAM 05H40 06H10 06H25 06H55 07H40 13H40 16H10
TSHIRENZHENI 05H45 06H15 06H30 07H00 07H45 13H45 16H15
TSHIKOMBANI 05H50 06H20 06H35 07H05 07H50 13H50 16H20
MANDALA 05H55 06H25 06H40 07H10 07H55 13H55 16H25
FONDWE 06H00 06H30 06H45 07H15 08H00 14H00 16H30
KHALAVHA 06H05 06H35 06H50 07H20 08H05 14H05 16H35
PHIPHIDI 06H10 06H40 06H55 07H25 08H10 14H10 16H40
NGULUMBI 06H15 06H45 07H00 07H30 08H15 14H15 16H45
NGOVHELA 06H20 06H50 07H05 07H35 08H20 14H20 16H50
SOKOUTENDA 06H25 061155 07H10 07H40 08H25 141125 16H55
SIBASA 06H30 07H00 07H15 07H45 08H30 14H30 17H00
MILUWANI 06H35 07H05 07H20 07H50 08H35 14H35 17H05
VENDA SUN 06H40 07H10 07H25 07H55 08H40 14H40 17H10
THOHOYANDOU 06H45 07H15 07H30 08H00 08H45 14H45 17H15
RETURN JOURNEY
THOHOYANDOU 06H50 11H00 13H00 16H40 17H00 17H10 17H15
VENDA SUN 06H55 11H05 13H05 16H45 17H05 17H15 17H20
MILUWANI 07H00 11H10 13H10 16H50 17H10 17H20 17H25
SIBASA 07H05 11H15 13H15 16H55 17H15 17H25 17H30
SOKOUTENDA 07H10 11H20 13H20 17H00 17H20 17H30 17H35
NGOVHELA 07H15 11H25 13H25 17H05 17H25 17H35 17H40
NGULUMBI 07H20 11H30 13H30 17H10 17H30 17H40 17H45
PHIPHIDI 07H25 11H35 13H35 171115 17H35 17H45 17H50
KHALAVHA 07H30 11H40 13H40 17H20 17H40 17H50 17H55
FONDWE 07H35 11H45 13H45 17H25 17H45 17H55 18H00
MANDALA 07H40 11H50 13H50 17H30 17H50 18H00 18H05
TSHIKOMBANI 07H45 11H55 13H55 17H35 17H55 18H05 18H10
TSHIRENZHENI 07H50 12H00 14H00 17H40 18H00 18H10 18H15
SILOAM 07H55 12H05 14H05 17H45 18H05 18H15 18H20
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SENDEDZA 08H00 12H10 14H10 17H50 18H10 18H20 18H25
MPHEPHU 08H05 12H15 14H15 17H55 18H15 18H25 18H30
MANDIWANA 08H10 12H20 14H20 18H00 18H20 18H30 18H35
TSHIAWELO 08H15 12H25 14H25 18H05 18H25 18H35 18H40
RAVELE 08H20 12H30 14H30 18H10 18H30 18H40 18H45
MAKHADO 08

1) AOLPLOLB11013 2) Mmaphuti Lawrence Hlako 3) 373 Zone 4, Seshego, Capricorn, 0742
3 8512245553082 Seshego/Polokwane Association

4) LLPLOLB5986 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. seshego (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1300(520AJW520AJX00047705)
SESHEGO/ POLOKWANE TAXI ASSOCIATION.

ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM SESHEGO TOWNSHIP DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK, POLOKWANE
DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: HELEN JOSEPH STREET, RIVER CROSS STREET, HECTOR PETERSON STREET,
NGWAKO RAMALEPE, FREEDOM DRIVE, NEW ERA DRIVE, KHENSANI DRIVE, BRAAMFISCHER DRIVE,RE A
LEBOGA STREET, ALF MAKALENG STREET, MASHININI,DITLOU DRIVE,OLIVER TAMBO STREET, NELSON
MANDELA DRIVE, CHRIS HANI DRIVE, SOLOMON MAHLANGU STREET, SESHEGO HOSPITAL,MADIBA PARK,
LEGAE LA BATHO, EXTENSION 44, DISTENENG, LUTHULI PARK, EXTENSION 29, LESEDI PARK, R521,
POLOKWANE CITY, VERMUKULIET STREET, LADANNA, WITKLIP STREET, SCHOEMAN STREET, POLOKWANE
RING ROUTE, BODENSTEIN STREET, CHURCH STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

ROUTE 1.1.

FROM THE INDIAN SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK, POLOKWANE TO POLOKWANE INTERNATIONAL
AIRPORT, SOUTH AFRICAN BREWERY VIA EXCELSIOR STREET, MARKET STREET, LANDDORS MAREE
STREET, VELDSPRAAT STREET, OUTSPAN STREET, DE VILLIERS,LANE, DE WET DRIVE, GENERAL DE LA REY,
GENERAL VILJOEN, POTGIETER STREET, DIAZ STREET,MAGAZYN STREET, PIETERSBURG STREET,VANDER
STEL STREET, HOSPITAL STREET.

ROUTE 1.2

FROM SESHEGO PLAZA SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK, DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MMOTONG WA PEREKISI
VILLAGE AT NKOTSANA SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK VIA NEW ERA ROAD.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS: PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE
ENTIRE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. seshego (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Mall of the North taxi rank (polokwane) (Destination) -
BRCLP0305060(520AJW520B5T00169984)ROUTE 2

FORWARD JOURNEY

2.1

FROM SESHEGO USING POLOKWANE DRIVE,LUTHULI PARK, EXTENSION 29 AND 69, LESEDI PARK,MAHLASEDI
1 AND 2,TURN RIGHT INTO WITKLIP STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VEMUKULEIT STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
LANDROS-MAREE, TURN RIGHT INTO VELDSPAAT STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MUNNIK AVENUE AND PROCEED
TO MALL OF THE NORTH.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS WILL BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ALONG THE WAY ON
THE FORWARD AND RETURN JOURNEY.

2.2
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FROM SESHEGO EXTENSION 71,73,75,76 AND 40 VIA MATLALA ROAD,RISSIK STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET,TURN LEFT INTO JORISSEN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MUNNIK AVENUE AND PROCEED
TO MALL OF THE NORTH. (LOADING AND OFFLOADING ALONG THE WAY)

RETURN JOURNEY FROM MALL OF THE NORTH,JOINING MUNNIK AVENUE,TURN RIGHT INTO JORISSEN
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DEVENISH STREET AND PROCEED TO
SESHEGO EXTENSION 71,73,75,76, AND 40 TAXI RANK. (LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY)

2.3

FROM INDIAN CENTRE SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK TO MALL OF THE NORTH VIA POLOKWANE
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AND SAB, TURN LEFT INTO EXCELSIOR,TURN LEFT INTO MARKET STREET,TURN
RIGHT JOINING LANDROS MAREE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO POLOKWANE INTERNATIONAL
AIRPORT,SAB,TURN RIGHT INTO VELDSPAAT STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MUNNIK AVENUE AND PROCEED TO
MALL OF THE NORTH (LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY)

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

2.4

FROM INDIAN CENTRE SHOPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK TO MALL OF THE NORTH, TURN LEFT INTO EXCELSIOR
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARKET STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO LANDROS MAREE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
POLOKWANE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT,TURN RIGHT INTO LANDROS MAREE STREET VIA SAB,TURN RIGHT
INTO VELDSPAAT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MUNNIK AVENUE, PROCEED TO MALL OF THE NORTH.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS WILL BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
AND RETURN JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE (RETURN JOURNEY)

FROM MALL OF THE ,TURN RIGHT INTO MUNNIK AVENUE,TURN RIGHT INTO VELDSPAAT STREET,TURN LEFT
INTO OUTSPAN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DE VILLERS LANE,TURN RIGHT INTO DE-WET LANE,TURN LEFT INTO
DE MEER STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HILLARY STREET,TURN LEFT INTO GENERAL DE LARAY,TURN RIGHT INTO
GENERAL VELJOEN,TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DIAZ STREET,TURN RIHGT INTO
MAGAZYN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER STEL STREET, JOINING PLEIN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
HOSPITAL STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LANDROS MARE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO EXCELSIOR STREET AND
PROCEED TO INDIAN CENTRE COMPLEX TAXI RANK.

(SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS WILL BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ALONG THE WAY)

2.5

FROM PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK,JOIN CHURCH STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET,TURN LEFT INTO JORISSEN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MUNNIK AVENUE AND PROCEED
TO MALL OF THE NORTH TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY,TURN RIGHT INTO MUNNIK AVENUE,TURN RIGHT INTO JORISSEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET PROCEED TO PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK.

SUBJCT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS WILL BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ALONG THE WAY.

1) AOLPLOLB11042 2) RISIMATI SAMSON HLONGWANE
9 6107025716082

4) LLPLOLB57974 Additional Authority
6)

3) P 0 BOX 465, VONGANI, VHEMBE, 0930 Hlanganani
taxi association

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
DISTRICT
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FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA-NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1067(520AG55208KJ10045150)ROUTE TWELVE: TIYANI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI D3100 TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO RIBUNGWENI, NSHUXI, INTO ELIM GIYANI
R576 ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED ALONG RDP LOCATION PROCEED MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI RPOCEED INTO MOOKETSI GIYANI ROAD, TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA SHOOPNG CENTRE TURN R81 RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD
PROCEE DTO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK AND PROCEED TONEW
SHOPRITE TAXI RANK IN GIYANI LOADING AND OFF LOADING

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM NEW SHOPRITE TAXI RANK TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO NKHENSANI
HOSPITAL PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD, R81, MASINGITA SHOPPING CENTRE , MOOKETSI GIYANI
ROAD, DZINGIDZINGI, BODE MASWANGANYI, MENCISIS, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LETABA DAN, RDP
LOCATION, ELIM GIYANI R576 ROAD, NSHUXI, RIBUNGWENI TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

11

264 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
DISTRICT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA-NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11047 2) Lucky mathibele Marebane 3) P/Bag X356, Burgersfort, Sekhukhune, 1150 Eastern
1 7203101075086 Leolo Taxi Association

4) LMPPB110712 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Origin), Mafarafara (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Destination) -
MPBRC0135(82093C8208TQ00038869)From Burgersfort to Mafarafara.

7.1.1.2. Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Origin), Ohrigstad (SteelpoorUBurgersfort) (Destination) -
MPBRC0136(82093C8200XKO0038870)From Burgersfort to Ohrigstad.

7.1.1.3. Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Origin), Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Destination) -
MPBRC00023(82093C82093C00041858)From Burgersfort to Kataung.
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7.1.1.4. Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Origin), Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Destination) -
MPBRC00021(82093C82093C00041857)From Burgersfort to Praktiseer via Bothashoek, Ditabaneng, Ga-Motode village.

7.1.1.5. Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Origin), The Oaks (Drakensberg Rural) (Destination) -
MPBRC00018(82093C5208V910041854)From Burgesfort to The Oaks via Spekboomrivier, Dresden, Ohrigstad,
Califonia(Leboeng), Strydomtunnel.

7.1.1.6. Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Origin), Penge (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Destination) -
MPBRC00024(82093C82090100041859)From Burgersfort to Segorong,manoge,gamakofane, gamotodi, gamolepe,
penge, maepa and back.

7.1.1.7. Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Origin), Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Destination) -
MPBRC00017(82093C82093C00041853)From Burgersfort to Gamotshana.

7.1.1.8. Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Origin), Alverton (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Destination) -
MPBRC0134(82093C8208ZR00038868)From Burgersfort to Alverton (Pretoria Farm).

1) AOLPLOLB11048 2) JOHN RESIMATI GIDJA 5401225406088) P.O. BOX 687, SASELAMANI, VHEMBE, 0928
2 SASELAMANI TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB5665 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Saselamani (NP343 Rural) (Origin), Malamulele (NP343 Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1097(5209EC5208NQ00045443)ROUTE FOUR

FROM SASELAMANI TAXI RANK SITUATED FARM SHIKUNDU 262 DISTRICT VHEMBE TO MALAMULELE TAXI
RANK SITUATED ON FARM BOLTMAN 211 DISTRICT VHEMBE VIA THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES:

FROM SASELAMANI TAXI RANK TURN WEST VIA THE POLICE STATION TO XITLHELANI, XIFAXANI, GONANI
MANGHENA HLENGANI VILLAGES AND CROSS THE R524 ROAD TO NGHEZIMANI NKOVANI VILLAGES AND
TURN BACK TO THE R524 ROAD AND TURN LEFT TO PHAWENI, NYAVANI, BASANI-BASANI MPHAKATI
VILLAGES ALONG THE R524 ROAD TURN LEFT R 81 FROM ROAD FROM GIYANI PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
XIGALO, ROADHUIS, JEROME VILLAGES ALONG R 81 ROAD AND TURN LEFT TO MALAMILELE TOWNSHIP
ROAD AND TURN RIGHT AT MALAMULELE HOSPITAL AND THEN PROCEED TO THE SAID MALAMULELE TAXI
RANK.

THE RETURN JOURNEY IN REVERSE OF THE FORWARD JOURNEY LOADING AND OFFLOADING ON THE
VILLAGES MENTIONED ABOVE

1) AOLPLOLB11049 2) SIKHETO EDWARD HONWANA 3) P.O BOX 4280, GIYANI, MOPANI, 0826 Hlanganani
0 6512085482089 taxi association

4) LLPLOLB7143 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY
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FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.3. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1058(5208T55208JDO0045141)ROUTE THIRTEEN: TIYANI TO SOEKMEKAAR

FORWARD JOURNEY

TIYANI TAXI RANK , LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG TH EFOLLOWING VILLAGES:
OLIFANTSHOEK, THEN TURN RIGHT AT SHIGALO HEADMAN (KRAAL) PROCEED INTO SOEKMEKAAR TIYANI
ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO MAMAYILA, ROERFONTEIN WHOLESALES, TSHABELANG, ETTELENG
THAKGALANG NO. 2 AND PROCEED TO SEKHISESE PROCEED TO SOEKMEKAAR, TURN RIGHT AND SHORT
LEFT TO SOEKMEKAAR STATION. RESTRICTION FROM MAMAYILA TO SOEKMEKAAR NO PASSENGERS WILL
BE PICKE DUP ON THE ROAD.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM SOEKMAKAAR STATION TURN RIGHT ANS SHORT LEFT TO SOEKMEKAAR PROCEED TO SEKHUSESE ,
ETEELENG THAKGALANG NO 2, TSHABELANG, ROERFONTEIN WHOLESALES, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO
MAMAYILA, PROCEED INTO SOEKMEKAAR TIYANI ROAD, SHIGALO HEADMAN (KRAAL) OLIFANTSHOEK, TIYANI
TAXI RANK OFFLOADING. RESTRICTION FROM MAMAYILA TO SOEKMEKAAR NO PASSENGER WILL BE PICKUP
ON THE ROAD.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination)
BRCLP1058(5208T55208JD00045141)ROUTE THIRTEEN: TIYANI TO SOEKMEKAAR

FORWARD JOURNEY

TIYANI TAXI RANK , LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG TH EFOLLOWING VILLAGES:
OLIFANTSHOEK, THEN TURN RIGHT AT SHIGALO HEADMAN (KRAAL) PROCEED INTO SOEKMEKAAR TIYANI
ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO MAMAYILA, ROERFONTEIN WHOLESALES, TSHABELANG, ETTELENG
THAKGALANG NO. 2 AND PROCEED TO SEKHISESE PROCEED TO SOEKMEKAAR, TURN RIGHT AND SHORT
LEFT TO SOEKMEKAAR STATION. RESTRICTION FROM MAMAYILA TO SOEKMEKAAR NO PASSENGERS WILL
BE PICKE DUP ON THE ROAD.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM SOEKMAKAAR STATION TURN RIGHT ANS SHORT LEFT TO SOEKMEKAAR PROCEED TO SEKHUSESE ,
ETEELENG THAKGALANG NO 2, TSHABELANG, ROERFONTEIN WHOLESALES, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO
MAMAYILA, PROCEED INTO SOEKMEKAAR TIYANI ROAD, SHIGALO HEADMAN (KRAAL) OLIFANTSHOEK, TIYANI
TAXI RANK OFFLOADING. RESTRICTION FROM MAMAYILA TO SOEKMEKAAR NO PASSENGER WILL BE PICKUP
ON THE ROAD.
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1) AOLPLOLB11049 2) MASOCHA BRIGHTON BALOYI
2 7504305372082

4) LLPLOLB5263 Additional Authority
6)

3) BOX 405, HLANGANANI, VHEMBE, 0930 Hlanganani
taxi association

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1057(5208T55100C300045140)ROUTE
TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT OK TAXI RANK AT 19 KRUGER
STREET ZOUTPANSBERG VHEMBE DISTRICT

LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES

BUNGENI (D3748) TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO GIYANI ELIM ROAD (R576) TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
NWAXINYAMANIO, CHAVANI, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT
ROAD PROCEED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBUR LOUIS TRICHARD ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS PROCEED INTO ORANGE
STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIAS TAXI RANK PROCEED AND JOIN (R524) PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
PROCEE DTO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT (R524) BOCIMES SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED INTO
BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
TO OK TAXU RANK . FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREED PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI
TRUN LEFT THEN PROCEED (R524) AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEE DTO ELTIVILAS TAXI
RANK,

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILAS TAXI RANK, ORANGE STREET, R524 , SONGOZWI , KRUGER STREET, OK TAXI RANKNI, R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, ORANGE STREET 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS RISSIK STREET, N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ELIM TAXI RANK SHIRLEY, MBOKOTA, CHAVANI,
NWAXINYAMANIO, GIYANI ELIM ROAD R576 BUNGENI (D3748)

RESTRICTION FROM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT AND FROM ELIM
BACKWARDS.

1. NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IT ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, THAT IS PROCEEDING
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING
BACK. THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOZWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER
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STREET TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK

7.1.1.3. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1057(5208T55100C300045140)ROUTE
TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT OK TAXI RANK AT 19 KRUGER
STREET ZOUTPANSBERG VHEMBE DISTRICT

LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES

BUNGENI (D3748) TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO GIYANI ELIM ROAD (R576) TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
NWAXINYAMANIO, CHAVANI, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT
ROAD PROCEED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBUR LOUIS TRICHARD ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS PROCEED INTO ORANGE
STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIAS TAXI RANK PROCEED AND JOIN (R524) PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
PROCEE DTO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT (R524) BOCIMES SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED INTO
BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
TO OK TAXU RANK . FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREED PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI
TRUN LEFT THEN PROCEED (R524) AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEE DTO ELTIVILAS TAXI
RANK,

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILAS TAXI RANK, ORANGE STREET, R524 , SONGOZWI , KRUGER STREET, OK TAXI RANKN1, R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, ORANGE STREET 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS RISSIK STREET, N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ELIM TAXI RANK SHIRLEY, MBOKOTA, CHAVANI,
NWAXINYAMANIO, GIYANI ELIM ROAD R576 BUNGENI (D3748)

RESTRICTION FROM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT AND FROM ELIM
BACKWARDS.

1. NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IT ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, THAT IS PROCEEDING
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING
BACK. THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOZWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER
STREET TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK

1) AOLPLOLB11049 2) MASOCHA BRIGHTON BALOYI
3 7504305372082

4) LLPLOLB6897 Additional Authority
6)

3) BOX 405, HLANGANANI, VHEMBE, 0930 Hlanganani
taxi association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)
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7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1059(520AG55208T500045142)ROUTE FOUR: TIYANI TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO BUNGENI TAXIR ANK LOADING AND OFF -LOADING

DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK (D3150 ROAD) LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING
VILLAGES : RIVUNGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKANJAKA INTO R576 - ELIM - GIYANI ROAD TURN LEFT PROCEED
ALONG R576 - ELIM -GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT PROCEE D(D3733 ROAD) AND TURN LEFT TO BUNGENI
TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY
FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF-LOADING PROCEED ALONG D3733 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN LEFT PROCEED ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEE DALONG THE FOLLWONG VILLAGES NHAK-NJAKA, MAHATLANI, RIBUNGWANI PROCEED TO TIYANI
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Tshakhuma (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
BRCLP1065(5208T5520AFM10045148)ROUTE TEN

BUNGENI TO TSHAKHUMA

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI D3748 TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE VILLAGES: BASANI,
TSHAKHUMA NOT PICKING UP PASSENGERS AT MASHAU.

FORWARD JOURNEY

BUNGENI TAXI RANK D3748 PROCEED TO MASHAU INTO ELIM LEVUBU ROAD D4, TURN RIGHT TO VUWANI
DIRECTION PROCEED TO GONDONAPADA D4 TURN LEFT TO LEVUBU D1243 SHOPPING COMPLEX PROCEED
TO TSHAKHUMA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

TSHAKHUMA TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT TO LEVUBU D1243 SHOPPING COMPLEX PROCEED TO GONDONAPADA
D4, TURN RIGHT TO VUWANI PROCEED TO MASHAU TINT ELIM LEVUBU ROAD D4, BUNGENI TAXI RANK D3748,

7.1.1.3. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1059(520AG55208T500045142)ROUTE FOUR: TIYANI TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO BUNGENI TAXIR ANK LOADING AND OFF -LOADING
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DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK (D3150 ROAD) LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING
VILLAGES : RIBUNGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKANJAKA INTO R576 - ELIM - GIYANI ROAD TURN LEFT PROCEED
ALONG R576 - ELIM -GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT PROCEE D(D3733 ROAD) AND TURN LEFT TO BUNGENI
TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY
FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF-LOADING PROCEED ALONG D3733 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN LEFT PROCEED ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEE DALONG THE FOLLWONG VILLAGES NHAK-NJAKA, MAHATLANI, RIBUNGWANI PROCEED TO TIYANI
TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11049 2) Sikheto Mack Makhubele 51032455450p P.O. Box 752, GIYANI, Mopani, 0826 Hlanganani taxi
4 association

4) LLPLOLB57471 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1067(520AG55208KJ10045150)ROUTE TWELVE: TIYANI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI D3100 TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO RIBUNGWENI, NSHUXI, INTO ELIM GIYANI
R576 ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED ALONG RDP LOCATION PROCEED MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI RPOCEED INTO MOOKETSI GIYANI ROAD, TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA SHOOPNG CENTRE TURN R81 RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD
PROCEE DTO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK AND PROCEED TONEW
SHOPRITE TAXI RANK IN GIYANI LOADING AND OFF LOADING

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM NEW SHOPRITE TAXI RANK TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO NKHENSANI
HOSPITAL PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD, R81, MASINGITA SHOPPING CENTRE , MOOKETSI GIYANI
ROAD, DZINGIDZINGI, BODE MASWANGANYI, MENCISIS, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LETABA DAN, RDP
LOCATION, ELIM GIYANI R576 ROAD, NSHUXI, RIBUNGWENI TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.3. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1056(5208T55208KJ10045139)ROUTE ONE: BUNGENI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BUNGENI ROAD D3748 TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES.

BUNGENI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TURN LEFT PROCEED TO NJAKANJAKA, NKUZANI,
MAJOZI, NWAMATATANI, RDP LOCATION, MIDDLE LITABA, BABANGU, HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI,
BODE, DZUNGIDZINGI PROCEED INTO MOKETSI GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA
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SHOPPING COMPLEX, TURN RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL
TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI AND PROCEED TO MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI, NKHENSANI HOSPITAL, TURN
LEFT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD , MASINGITA SHOPPING COMPLEX, MOKETSI GIYNI ROAD
R81,DZINGIDZINGI , BODE, MASWANGANYI, MENCISI, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LITABA, RDP LOCATION,
NWAMATATANI, MOJOZI, NKUZANI, NJAKANJAKA, ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1056(5208T55208KJ10045139)ROUTE ONE: BUNGENI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BUNGENI ROAD D3748 TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES.

BUNGENI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TURN LEFT PROCEED TO NJAKANJAKA, NKUZANI,
MAJOZI, NWAMATATANI, RDP LOCATION, MIDDLE LITABA, BABANGU, HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI,
BODE, DZUNGIDZINGI PROCEED INTO MOKETSI GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA
SHOPPING COMPLEX, TURN RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL
TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI AND PROCEED TO MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI, NKHENSANI HOSPITAL, TURN
LEFT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD , MASINGITA SHOPPING COMPLEX, MOKETSI GIYNI ROAD
R81,DZINGIDZINGI , BODE, MASWANGANYI, MENCISI, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LITABA, RDP LOCATION,
NWAMATATANI, MOJOZI, NKUZANI, NJAKANJAKA, ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11049 2) MANINGA MILLION MTHOMBENI 3) PO BOX 378, KHOMANANI, VHEMBE, 0933
5 5905035448088 Hlanganani taxi association

4) LLPLOLB5834 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1057(5208T55100C300045140)ROUTE
TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT OK TAXI RANK AT 19 KRUGER
STREET ZOUTPANSBERG VHEMBE DISTRICT

LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES

BUNGENI (D3748) TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO GIYANI ELIM ROAD (R576) TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
NWAXINYAMANIO, CHAVANI, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT
ROAD PROCEED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBUR LOUIS TRICHARD ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS PROCEED INTO ORANGE
STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIAS TAXI RANK PROCEED AND JOIN (R524) PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
PROCEE DTO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT (R524) BOCIMES SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED INTO
BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
TO OK TAXU RANK . FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREED PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI
TRUN LEFT THEN PROCEED (R524) AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEE DTO ELTIVILAS TAXI
RANK,

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILAS TAXI RANK, ORANGE STREET, R524 , SONGOZWI , KRUGER STREET, OK TAXI RANKNI, R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, ORANGE STREET 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS RISSIK STREET, N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ELIM TAXI RANK SHIRLEY, MBOKOTA, CHAVANI,
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NWAXINYAMANIO, GIYANI ELIM ROAD R576 BUNGENI (D3748)

RESTRICTION FROM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT AND FROM ELIM
BACKWARDS.

1. NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IT ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, THAT IS PROCEEDING
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING
BACK. THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOZWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER
STREET TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK

7.1.1.2. Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Valdezia (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1069(5208JD5208T800045151)ROUTE FOURTEEN: ELIM TO VALDEZIA

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPPARTURE FROM ELIM TAXI RANK D4 VIA ALBASIN DAM TO VALDEZIA, LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG
ELIM VUWANI ROAD, TURN LEFT TO VALDEZIA PROCEED TO D3761 D4 MASILELE TURN RIGHT TO BUNGENI
TAXI RANK, FROM BUNGENI TAXIR ANK INTO ELIM VUWANI ROAD TURN LEFT VIA SAIKOE PROCEED TO ELIM
TAXI RANK . RESTRICTION FROM MASHAU NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL ELIM TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM SAPIKOE TURN LEFT TO ELIM VUWANI ROAD, TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK, MASILELE D4 D3761, VALDEZIA,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG ELIM VUWANI ROAD, VALDEZIA, ALBSIN DAM, D4 TO ELIM TAXI RANK.
RESTRICTION FORM MASHAU NOT PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKE DUP UNTIL ELIM TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1057(5208T55100C300045140)ROUTE
TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT OK TAXI RANK AT 19 KRUGER
STREET ZOUTPANSBERG VHEMBE DISTRICT

LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES

BUNGENI (D3748) TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO GIYANI ELIM ROAD (R576) TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
NWAXINYAMANIO, CHAVANI, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT
ROAD PROCEED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBUR LOUIS TRICHARD ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS PROCEED INTO ORANGE
STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIAS TAXI RANK PROCEED AND JOIN (R524) PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
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PROCEE DTO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT (R524) BOCIMES SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED INTO
BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
TO OK TAXU RANK . FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREED PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI
TRUN LEFT THEN PROCEED (R524) AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEE DTO ELTIVILAS TAXI
RANK,

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILAS TAXI RANK, ORANGE STREET, R524 , SONGOZWI , KRUGER STREET, OK TAXI RANKN1, R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, ORANGE STREET 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS RISSIK STREET, N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ELIM TAXI RANK SHIRLEY, MBOKOTA, CHAVANI,
NWAXINYAMANIO, GIYANI ELIM ROAD R576 BUNGENI (D3748)

RESTRICTION FROM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT AND FROM ELIM
BACKWARDS.

1. NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IT ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, THAT IS PROCEEDING
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING
BACK. THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOZWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER
STREET TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK

1) AOLPLOLB11049 2) Khazamula Moses Makhubela
6 4909045305081

4) LLPLOLB5854 Additional Authority
6)

3) BOX 1111, ELIM, VHEMBE, 0960 Hlanganani taxi
association

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1068(5208T55208JDO0046609)ROUTE THREE: BUNGENI TO ELIM TAXI RANK

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING FORWARD JOURNEY ALONG THE FOLLOWING
VILLAGES : BUNGENI TRIBAL AUTHORITY, NWAXINYAMANI, CHAVANI INTO R576, ELIM GIYANI ROAD TURN
RIGHT TO PROCEED TO RIBOLLA INN, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL AUTHORITY, PROCEED TO
ELIM TAXI RANK FROM ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED TO WATER VALL LOCATION AND BACK TO ELIM TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES IN REVERS : NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY,M SHIRLEY, MHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT FROM ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576
PROCEED TO CHAVANI, NWAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI TRIBAL AUTHORITY AND PROCEED TO BUNGENI TAXI
RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING.

7.1.1.2. Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Valdezia (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1069(5208JD5208T800045151)ROUTE FOURTEEN: ELIM TO VALDEZIA

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPPARTURE FROM ELIM TAXI RANK D4 VIA ALBASIN DAM TO VALDEZIA, LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG
ELIM VUWANI ROAD, TURN LEFT TO VALDEZIA PROCEED TO D3761 D4 MASILELE TURN RIGHT TO BUNGENI
TAXI RANK, FROM BUNGENI TAXIR ANK INTO ELIM VUWANI ROAD TURN LEFT VIA SAIKOE PROCEED TO ELIM
TAXI RANK . RESTRICTION FROM MASHAU NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL ELIM TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM SAPIKOE TURN LEFT TO ELIM VUWANI ROAD, TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK, MASILELE D4 D3761, VALDEZIA,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG ELIM VUWANI ROAD, VALDEZIA, ALBSIN DAM, D4 TO ELIM TAXI RANK.
RESTRICTION FORM MASHAU NOT PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKE DUP UNTIL ELIM TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI
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DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1068(5208T55208JDO0046609)ROUTE THREE: BUNGENI TO ELIM TAXI RANK

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING FORWARD JOURNEY ALONG THE FOLLOWING
VILLAGES : BUNGENI TRIBAL AUTHORITY, NWAXINYAMANI, CHAVANI INTO R576, ELIM GIYANI ROAD TURN
RIGHT TO PROCEED TO RIBOLLA INN, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL AUTHORITY, PROCEED TO
ELIM TAXI RANK FROM ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED TO WATER VALL LOCATION AND BACK TO ELIM TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES IN REVERS : NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY,M SHIRLEY, MHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT FROM ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576
PROCEED TO CHAVANI, NWAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI TRIBAL AUTHORITY AND PROCEED TO BUNGENI TAXI
RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING.

1) AOLPLOLB11049 2) BOBINA MPOSI 6202286039082
7

4) LLPLOLB19553 Additional Authority
6)

3) P.O.Box 218, MASHAMBA, Vhembe, 0960 Hlanganani
taxi association

5) 1 x 12 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1062(520AG55100C300045145)ROUTE 7
SEVEN)

FORWARD JOURNEY

TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK D3150 VIA MASAKOMA VILLAGE, LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG
THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES.
FORWARD JOURNEY. DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK, MASAKONA RDP LOCATION,
MAHATLANI, D3829 WAYENI, MUFEBA, MASHAMBA, MBOKOTA INTO ELIM GIYANI ROAD. THEN TURN LEFT
R576 PROCEED TO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ROAD PROCCED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT RISSIK S BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILARS TAXI RANK AND PROCEED INTO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND
JOIN R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI STREET PROCEED TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OK TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO
KRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OF TAXI RANK TURN INTO KRUGER
STREET PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED BY THE SAME ROUTE TIYANI TAXI RANK.
RESTRICTION FORM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHART.

NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IS ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL , THAT IS PROCEEDING FROM OK
TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING BACK.

THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOSWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET
TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.
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RETURN JOURNEY

RESTRICTION: FROM LOUIS TRICHARDT NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL ELIM.
FROM SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET TURN LEFT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OK TAXI RANK
PROCEED TO R524 PROCEED TO 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS TURN LEFT TO RISSIK STREET PROCEED TO
N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS TRICHARDT , BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ROAD, R576, ELM GIYANI
ROAD, MBOKOTA, MASHAMBA, MOFEBA, D3829 WAYENI, MAHATLANI, MASAKONA RDP LOCATION, TIYANI TAXI
RANK

7.1.1.2. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
DISTRICT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA-NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLCKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
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FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
DISTRICT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA-NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11049 2) MBHAZIMA JACKSON MALULEKE 3) BOX 318, MAHATIANA, VHEMBE, 0960 Hlanganani
8 6409265549086 taxi association

4) LLPLOLB25784 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
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LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.2. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Tshakhuma (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
BRCLP1065(5208T5520AFM10045148)ROUTE TEN

BUNGENI TO TSHAKHUMA

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI D3748 TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE VILLAGES: BASANI,
TSHAKHUMA NOT PICKING UP PASSENGERS AT MASHAU.

FORWARD JOURNEY

BUNGENI TAXI RANK D3748 PROCEED TO MASHAU INTO ELIM LEVUBU ROAD D4, TURN RIGHT TO VUWANI
DIRECTION PROCEED TO GONDONAPADA D4 TURN LEFT TO LEVUBU D1243 SHOPPING COMPLEX PROCEED
TO TSHAKHUMA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

TSHAKHUMA TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT TO LEVUBU D1243 SHOPPING COMPLEX PROCEED TO GONDONAPADA
D4, TURN RIGHT TO VUWANI PROCEED TO MASHAU TINT ELIM LEVUBU ROAD D4, BUNGENI TAXI RANK D3748,

7.1,1.3. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
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SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

1) AOLPLOLB11049 2) HAPPY BRAMMIE NGOBENI
9 6801015803088

4) LLPLOLB12109 Additional Authority
6)

3) P.O BOX 889, HLANGANANI, VHEMBE, 0960
Hlanganani taxi association

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.2. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.3. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1057(5208T55100C300045140)ROUTE
TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT OK TAXI RANK AT 19 KRUGER
STREET ZOUTPANSBERG VHEMBE DISTRICT

LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES

BUNGENI (D3748) TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO GIYANI ELIM ROAD (R576) TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
NWAXINYAMANIO, CHAVANI, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT
ROAD PROCEED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBUR LOUIS TRICHARD ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS PROCEED INTO ORANGE
STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIAS TAXI RANK PROCEED AND JOIN (R524) PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
PROCEE DTO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT (R524) BOCIMES SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED INTO
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BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
TO OK TAXU RANK . FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREED PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI
TRUN LEFT THEN PROCEED (R524) AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEE DTO ELTIVILAS TAXI
RANK,

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILAS TAXI RANK, ORANGE STREET, R524 , SONGOZWI , KRUGER STREET, OK TAXI RANKN1, R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, ORANGE STREET 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS RISSIK STREET, N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ELIM TAXI RANK SHIRLEY, MBOKOTA, CHAVANI,
NWAXINYAMANIO, GIYANI ELIM ROAD R576 BUNGENI (D3748)

RESTRICTION FROM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT AND FROM ELIM
BACKWARDS.

1. NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IT ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, THAT IS PROCEEDING
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING
BACK. THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOZWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER
STREET TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1057(5208T55100C300045140)ROUTE
TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT OK TAXI RANK AT 19 KRUGER
STREET ZOUTPANSBERG VHEMBE DISTRICT

LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES

BUNGENI (D3748) TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO GIYANI ELIM ROAD (R576) TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
NWAXINYAMANIO, CHAVANI, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT
ROAD PROCEED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBUR LOUIS TRICHARD ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS PROCEED INTO ORANGE
STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIAS TAXI RANK PROCEED AND JOIN (R524) PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
PROCEE DTO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT (R524) BOCIMES SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED INTO
BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
TO OK TAXU RANK . FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREED PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI
TRUN LEFT THEN PROCEED (R524) AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEE DTO ELTIVILAS TAXI
RANK,

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILAS TAXI RANK, ORANGE STREET, R524 , SONGOZWI , KRUGER STREET, OK TAXI RANKN1, R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, ORANGE STREET 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS RISSIK STREET, N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ELIM TAXI RANK SHIRLEY, MBOKOTA, CHAVANI,
NWAXINYAMANIO, GIYANI ELIM ROAD R576 BUNGENI (D3748)

RESTRICTION FROM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT AND FROM ELIM
BACKWARDS.

1. NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IT ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, THAT IS PROCEEDING
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING
BACK. THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOZWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER
STREET TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK

1) AOLPLOLB11050 2) HLENGANE MORRIS NGOMANE 3) P.O. BOX 1531, KHOMANANI, VHEMBE, 0933
0 4212315160082 Hlanganani taxi association

4) LLPLOLB5265 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)
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7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.2. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.3. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1057(5208T55100C300045140)ROUTE
TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT OK TAXI RANK AT 19 KRUGER
STREET ZOUTPANSBERG VHEMBE DISTRICT

LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES

BUNGENI (D3748) TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO GIYANI ELIM ROAD (R576) TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
NWAXINYAMANIO, CHAVANI, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT
ROAD PROCEED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBUR LOUIS TRICHARD ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS PROCEED INTO ORANGE
STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIAS TAXI RANK PROCEED AND JOIN (R524) PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
PROCEE DTO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT (R524) BOCIMES SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED INTO
BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
TO OK TAXU RANK . FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREED PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI
TRUN LEFT THEN PROCEED (R524) AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEE DTO ELTIVILAS TAXI
RANK,

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILAS TAXI RANK, ORANGE STREET, R524 , SONGOZWI , KRUGER STREET, OK TAXI RANKNI, R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, ORANGE STREET 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS RISSIK STREET, N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
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TRICHARDT ROAD, BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ELIM TAXI RANK SHIRLEY, MBOKOTA, CHAVANI,
NWAXINYAMANIO, GIYANI ELIM ROAD R576 BUNGENI (D3748)

RESTRICTION FROM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT AND FROM ELIM
BACKWARDS.

1. NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IT ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, THAT IS PROCEEDING
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING
BACK. THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOZWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER
STREET TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1057(5208T55100C300045140)ROUTE
TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT OK TAXI RANK AT 19 KRUGER
STREET ZOUTPANSBERG VHEMBE DISTRICT

LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES

BUNGENI (D3748) TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO GIYANI ELIM ROAD (R576) TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
NWAXINYAMANIO, CHAVANI, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT
ROAD PROCEED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBUR LOUIS TRICHARD ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS PROCEED INTO ORANGE
STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIAS TAXI RANK PROCEED AND JOIN (R524) PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
PROCEE DTO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT (R524) BOCIMES SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED INTO
BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
TO OK TAXU RANK . FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREED PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI
TRUN LEFT THEN PROCEED (R524) AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEE DTO ELTIVILAS TAXI
RANK,

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILAS TAXI RANK, ORANGE STREET, R524 , SONGOZWI , KRUGER STREET, OK TAXI RANKNI, R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, ORANGE STREET 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS RISSIK STREET, N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ELIM TAXI RANK SHIRLEY, MBOKOTA, CHAVANI,
NWAXINYAMANIO, GIYANI ELIM ROAD R576 BUNGENI (D3748)

RESTRICTION FROM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT AND FROM ELIM
BACKWARDS.

1. NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IT ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, THAT IS PROCEEDING
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING
BACK. THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOZWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER
STREET TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK

1) AOLPLOLB11050 2) HLENGANE MORRIS NGOMANE 3) P.O. BOX 1531, KHOMANANI, VHEMBE, 0933
1 4212315160082 Hlanganani taxi association

4) LLPLOLB27296 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT 0.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
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LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.2 Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Tshakhuma (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
BRCLP1065(5208T5520AFM10045148)ROUTE TEN

BUNGENI TO TSHAKHUMA

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI D3748 TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE VILLAGES: BASANI,
TSHAKHUMA NOT PICKING UP PASSENGERS AT MASHAU.

FORWARD JOURNEY

BUNGENI TAXI RANK D3748 PROCEED TO MASHAU INTO ELIM LEVUBU ROAD D4, TURN RIGHT TO VUWANI
DIRECTION PROCEED TO GONDONAPADA D4 TURN LEFT TO LEVUBU D1243 SHOPPING COMPLEX PROCEED
TO TSHAKHUMA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

TSHAKHUMA TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT TO LEVUBU D1243 SHOPPING COMPLEX PROCEED TO GONDONAPADA
D4, TURN RIGHT TO VUWANI PROCEED TO MASHAU TINT ELIM LEVUBU ROAD D4, BUNGENI TAXI RANK D3748,

7.1.1.3. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
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TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

1) AOLPLOLB11050 2) HAPPY BRAMMIE NGOBENI 3) P.O BOX 889, HLANGANANI, VHEMBE, 0960
2 6801015803088 Hlanganani taxi association

4) LLPLOLB22952 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
DISTRICT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA-NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1067(520AG55208KJ10045150)ROUTE TWELVE: TIYANI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI D3100 TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO RIBUNGWENI, NSHUXI, INTO ELIM GIYANI
R576 ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED ALONG RDP LOCATION PROCEED MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI RPOCEED INTO MOOKETSI GIYANI ROAD, TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA SHOOPNG CENTRE TURN R81 RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD
PROCEE DTO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK AND PROCEED TONEW
SHOPRITE TAXI RANK IN GIYANI LOADING AND OFF LOADING

RETURN JOURNEY

31

284 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



FROM NEW SHOPRITE TAXI RANK TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO NKHENSANI
HOSPITAL PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD, R81, MASINGITA SHOPPING CENTRE , MOOKETSI GIYANI
ROAD, DZINGIDZINGI, BODE MASWANGANYI, MENCISIS, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LETABA DAN, RDP
LOCATION, ELIM GIYANI R576 ROAD, NSHUXI, RIBUNGWENI TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
DISTRICT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA -NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.
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1) AOLPLOLB11050 2) HAPPY BRAMMIE NGOBENI 3) P.O BOX 889, HLANGANANI, VHEMBE, 0960
3 6801015803088 Hlanganani taxi association

4) LLPLOLB17671 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 12 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
DISTRICT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA-NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Tshakhuma (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
BRCLP1065(5208T5520AFM10045148)ROUTE TEN

BUNGENI TO TSHAKHUMA

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI D3748 TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE VILLAGES: BASANI,
TSHAKHUMA NOT PICKING UP PASSENGERS AT MASHAU.

FORWARD JOURNEY

BUNGENI TAXI RANK D3748 PROCEED TO MASHAU INTO ELIM LEVUBU ROAD D4, TURN RIGHT TO VUWANI
DIRECTION PROCEED TO GONDONAPADA D4 TURN LEFT TO LEVUBU D1243 SHOPPING COMPLEX PROCEED
TO TSHAKHUMA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

TSHAKHUMA TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT TO LEVUBU D1243 SHOPPING COMPLEX PROCEED TO GONDONAPADA
D4, TURN RIGHT TO VUWANI PROCEED TO MASHAU TINT ELIM LEVUBU ROAD D4, BUNGENI TAXI RANK D3748,

7.1.1.3. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN
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MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
DISTRICT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA-NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11050 2) MATOME MICHAEL RASEROPO 3) P 0 BOX 705, GIYANI, MOPANI, 0826 Giyani Taxi
4 6407175438085 Association

4) LLPLOLB58954 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service
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7.1.1.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Acornhoek (Bushbuckridge Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP710(5208KJ5209C110049241)ROUTE FIVE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI SPAR TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO ACORNHOEK TAXI RANK BOHLABELA DISTRICT VIA:
EILAND ROAD, LETSITELE ROAD, GRAVELLOTE, PHALABORWA, MICA, HOEDSPRUIT, KLASERIE, ACORNHOEK
PLAZA TAXI.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

7.1.1.2. Giyani Taxi Rank (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Witbank (Witbank) (Destination) -
BRCLP11300(520AVA8203FF10202396)ROUTE ELEVEN

FROM SHOPRITE TAXI RANK IN GIYANI TURN LEFT ON R81, PROCEED VIA KREMETART AND TURN LEFT, JOIN
R529/R71 ROAD, PROCEED VIA SIKHUNYANI, BAMBENI, MAGEVA, DZUMERI, PHAGANI, NKAMBAKO, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT ON R71 ROAD ( TZANEEN/GRAVELOTTE),PROCEED TURN RIGHT,JOIN R529 ROAD, PROCEED
VIA LETSITELE, MAFARANA, PROCEED, TURN LEFT ON R36 ROAD( TZANEEN/LYDENBURG), PROCEED ON R36
ROAD VIA AFCOLACO SHOPPING CENTRE, THE OAKS, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON R527/R36 ROAD,
PROCEED ON R36, VIA STRYDOM TUNNEL, TSWENYANI, LEBOENG,MORABA MAKGABANE, MOKGELANE,
STRYIDFONTEIN, OHRISTAD, VLAKFONTEIN, MASHISHING, PROCEED TO LYDENBURG, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT, JOIN VOORTREKKER ROAD AND TURN RIGHT, JOIN VELJOEN STREET, PROCEED, TURN RIGHT TO
DULLSTROOM ROAD R540, PROCEED TO BELFAST, PROCEED ON R33, PROCEED, JOIN N4 AND TURN LEFT,
JOIN 8105, PROCEED, TURN RIGHT, JOIN MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED TO AND ENTER INTO WITBANK TAXI
RAND (NEXT TO EDGARS AND K.F.0 GONER ROSCHELAND AND EDDY STREET. OFFLOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY,BUT
PASSENGERS MAY BE OFFLOADED ONLY FROM LETSITELE TO GIYANE ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM SHOPRITE TAXI RANK IN GIYANI TURN LEFT ON R81, PROCEED VIA KREMETART AND TURN LEFT, JOIN
R529/R71 ROAD, PROCEED VIA SIKHUNYANI, BAMBENI, MAGEVA, DZUMERI, PHAGANI, NKAMBAKO, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT ON R71 ROAD (TZANEEN/GRAVELOTTE),PROCEED TURN RIGHT,JOIN R529 ROAD, PROCEED
VIA LETSITELE, MAFARANA, PROCEED, TURN LEFT ON R36 ROAD (TZANEEN/LYDENBURG), PROCEED ON R36
ROAD VIA AFCOLACO SHOPPING CENTRE, THE OAKS, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON R527/R36 ROAD,
PROCEED ON R36, VIA STRYDOM TUNNEL, TSWENYANI, LEBOENG,MORABA MAKGABANE, MOKGELANE,
STRYIDFONTEIN, OHRISTAD, VLAKFONTEIN, MASHISHING, PROCEED TO LYDENBURG, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT, JOIN VOORTREKKER ROAD AND TURN RIGHT, JOIN VELJOEN STREET, PROCEED, TURN RIGHT TO
DULLSTROOM ROAD R540, PROCEED TO BELFAST, PROCEED ON R33, PROCEED TO SHOPRITE TAXI
RANK(MIDDELBURG)PROCEED TO JOIN WALTER SISULU STREET R555 AND TURN LEFT TO WITBANK TAXI
RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS WILL BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED IN MIDDELBURG AND
WITBANK.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Acornhoek (Bushbuckridge Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP710(5208KJ5209C110049241)ROUTE FIVE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI SPAR TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO ACORNHOEK TAXI RANK BOHLABELA DISTRICT VIA:
EILAND ROAD, LETSITELE ROAD, GRAVELLOTE, PHALABORWA, MICA, HOEDSPRUIT, KLASERIE, ACORNHOEK
PLAZA TAXI.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
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SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11050 2) JOHNNY JONATHAN GOME MONYELA) P 0 BOX 3608, TZANEEN, MOPANI, 0850
5 7804085499083 NWAMITWA TAXI ASSCOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB7861 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Block Five (Tzaneen) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - BRCLPI2 (5209WN5100L700040323)ROUTE TWELVE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BLOCK FIVE TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT:
LUFAFA, TARENTAALRANK, LUSHOF, GRAMME, TAGANA, BUSH VALLEY, MSIPHANI, JOPPI, MAVELE,
RUNNYMEDE, RIKHODZO, NYANGELANI, XIHOKO, WALLY, MUHOKO BLOCK 6 & 7, TZANEEN TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

7.1.1.2. Mavele (Greater Tzaneen Rural) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - BRCLP2(5208VN5100L700040310)ROUTE TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM MAVELE TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
MORUDJI VILLAGE, THAPANI, DEERPAK ROAD, MATHOMA, GRAMME, TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Block Five (Tzaneen) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - BRCLP12(5209WN5100L700040323)ROUTE TWELVE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BLOCK FIVE TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT:
LUFAFA, TARENTAALRANK, LUSHOF, GRAMME, TAGANA, BUSH VALLEY, MSIPHANI, JOPPI, MAVELE,
RUNNYMEDE, RIKHODZO, NYANGELANI, XIHOKO, WALLY, MUHOKO BLOCK 6 & 7, TZANEEN TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11050 2) MAFANELO ONE MALULEKE
6 5809275537081

4) LLPLOLB60472 Amendment of Route
6)

3) P.O. Box 1911, GIYANI, MOPANI, 0826 Giyani Taxi
Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - brcIp0706(5208KJ5100L710048322)ROUTE TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY
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FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
DZINGIDZINGI, N'WAMANKENA, MAPHALLE, DUIWELSKLOOF, TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK.

ON CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS BE OFLOADED ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY AND LOADING ON THE
RETURN JOURNEY FROM DUIWELSKLOOF TAXI RAN.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
SEKHUNYANI, DZUMERI, BUSH VALLEY, TARENTAALRAND, LETSITELE, NKOWANKOWA, TZANEEN PICK AND
PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ON THE A POINT AND
B POINT.

7.1.1.2. dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), xitlakati (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp0707(520ALC520ALD00048323)ROUTE THREE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM DZUMERI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO XITLAKATI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA: MAYEPU
ROAD, MZILELA, MATSOTSOSELA, KHAXANE, XITLAKATI TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

7.1.1.3. Giyani Taxi Rank (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP81100(520AVA520ALC00205657)ROUTE 6

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI OBC TAXI RANK,KREMETART,SEHUNYANE, BAMBENI,MAGEVA PROCEED TO
DZUMERI, MPHAGANI ,N'WAMARHANGA,KHAXANI,XITLAKATI TAXI RANK AND TURN BACK TO DZUMERI TAXI
RANK.
(OFF-LOADING AND LOADING)

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS TO BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN GIYANI
AND SEKHUNYANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - brcIp0706(5208KJ5100L710048322)ROUTE TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
DZINGIDZINGI, N'WAMANKENA, MAPHALLE, DUIWELSKLOOF, TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK.

ON CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS BE OFLOADED ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY AND LOADING ON THE
RETURN JOURNEY FROM DUIWELSKLOOF TAXI RAN.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
SEKHUNYANI, DZUMERI, BUSH VALLEY, TARENTAALRAND, LETSITELE, NKOWANKOWA, TZANEEN PICK AND
PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ON THE A POINT AND
B POINT.
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7.2.1.2. Giyani Taxi Rank (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Witbank (Destination) -
BRCLP011734(520AVA8100MX10194356)ROUTE ELEVEN

FROM SHOPRITE TAXI RANK IN GIYANI TURN LEFT ON R81, PROCEED VIA KREMETART AND TURN LEFT, JOIN
R529/R71 ROAD, PROCEED VIA SIKHUNYANI, BAMBENI, MAGEVA, DZUMERI, PHAGANI, NKAMBAKO, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT ON R71 ROAD ( TZANEEN/GRAVELOTTE),PROCEED TURN RIGHT,JOIN R529 ROAD, PROCEED
VIA LETSITELE, MAFARANA, PROCEED, TURN LEFT ON R36 ROAD( TZANEEN/LYDENBURG), PROCEED ON R36
ROAD VIA AFCOLACO SHOPPING CENTRE, THE OAKS, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON R527/R36 ROAD,
PROCEED ON R36, VIA STRYDOM TUNNEL, TSWENYANI, LEBOENG,MORABA MAKGABANE, MOKGELANE,
STRYIDFONTEIN, OHRISTAD, VLAKFONTEIN, MASHISHING, PROCEED TO LYDENBURG, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT, JOIN VOORTREKKER ROAD AND TURN RIGHT, JOIN VELJOEN STREET, PROCEED, TURN RIGHT TO
DULLSTROOM ROAD R540, PROCEED TO BELFAST, PROCEED ON R33, PROCEED, JOIN N4 AND TURN LEFT,
JOIN R105, PROCEED, TURN RIGHT, JOIN MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED TO AND ENTER INTO WITBANK TAXI
RAND (NEXT TO EDGARS AND K.F.0 GONER ROSCHELAND AND EDDY STREET. OFFLOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY,BUT
PASSENGERS MAY BE OFFLOADED ONLY FROM LETSITELE TO GIYANE ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

1) AOLPLOLB11051 2) Baasjan Transport and Projects Services) P.O Box 3160, Giyani, Mopani, 0826 Giyani Town Taxi
0 2014/152369/07 operators

4) LLPLOLB29331 Transfer of OL 5) 3 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Homu (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP313(5208FA5208KJ00042988)ROUTE ONE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM HOMU 14C PRIMARY SCHOOL, MOPANI DISTRICT TO GIYANI SECTION E AND F, MOPANI DISTRICT VIA
THE FOLLOWING PLACES: AVUXAKENI CARE CENTE, GIYANI HIGH SCHOOL, UNIGAZ, GIYANI BAKERY, GIYANI
TESTING GROUND, KHENSANI HOSPITAL, GIYANI POLICE STATION, XIMATI GARAGE, GIYANI GOLF COURSE,
GIYANI D2, GIYANI COLLEGE, GIYANI GOVERNMENT BUILDINGS, NPDC, GIYANI D1, GIYANI MAGISTRATE
COURT, FNB, OLD MUTUAL BUILDING, SPAR COMPLEX, MASINGITA, AND SHOPRITE SHOPPING COMPLEX.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

LOADING AND OFFLOADING

7.1.1.2. Homu (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP313(5208FA5208KJ00042988)ROUTE ONE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM HOMU 14C PRIMARY SCHOOL, MOPANI DISTRICT TO GIYANI SECTION E AND F, MOPANI DISTRICT VIA
THE FOLLOWING PLACES: AVUXAKENI CARE CENTE, GIYANI HIGH SCHOOL, UNIGAZ, GIYANI BAKERY, GIYANI
TESTING GROUND, KHENSANI HOSPITAL, GIYANI POLICE STATION, XIMATI GARAGE, GIYANI GOLF COURSE,
GIYANI D2, GIYANI COLLEGE, GIYANI GOVERNMENT BUILDINGS, NPDC, GIYANI D1, GIYANI MAGISTRATE
COURT, FNB, OLD MUTUAL BUILDING, SPAR COMPLEX, MASINGITA, AND SHOPRITE SHOPPING COMPLEX.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

LOADING AND OFFLOADING

7.1.1.3. Homu (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP313(5208FA5208KJ00042988)ROUTE ONE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM HOMU 14C PRIMARY SCHOOL, MOPANI DISTRICT TO GIYANI SECTION E AND F, MOPANI DISTRICT VIA
THE FOLLOWING PLACES: AVUXAKENI CARE CENTE, GIYANI HIGH SCHOOL, UNIGAZ, GIYANI BAKERY, GIYANI
TESTING GROUND, KHENSANI HOSPITAL, GIYANI POLICE STATION, XIMATI GARAGE, GIYANI GOLF COURSE,
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GIYANI D2, GIYANI COLLEGE, GIYANI GOVERNMENT BUILDINGS, NPDC, GIYANI D1, GIYANI MAGISTRATE
COURT, FNB, OLD MUTUAL BUILDING, SPAR COMPLEX, MASINGITA, AND SHOPRITE SHOPPING COMPLEX.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

LOADING AND OFFLOADING

1) AOLPLOLB11052 2) FHULUFHELO MICHAEL RAPHALALAN3) PO BOX 1116, MAKONDE, VHEMBE, 0984
4 2009/176746/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVEYANCE OF METERED TAXI PASSENGERS FROM MUSINA TOWN IN THE MUSINA
MUNICIPALITY TO PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF MUSINA MUNICIPALITY. -
micrap(LP00000micrap0206430)THE CONVEYANCE OF METERED TAXI PASSENGERS FROM MUSINA TOWN IN
THE MUSINA MUNICIPALITY TO PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF MUSINA MUNICIPALITY.

1) AOLPLOLB11053 2) MBHAZIMA JACKSON MALULEKE 3) BOX 318, MAHATIANA, VHEMBE, 0960 Hlanganani
3 6409265549086 taxi association

4) LLPLOLB19718 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKVVANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.2. Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Valdezia (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1069(5208JD5208T800045151)ROUTE FOURTEEN: ELIM TO VALDEZIA

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPPARTURE FROM ELIM TAXI RANK D4 VIA ALBASIN DAM TO VALDEZIA, LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG
ELIM VUWANI ROAD, TURN LEFT TO VALDEZIA PROCEED TO D3761 D4 MASILELE TURN RIGHT TO BUNGENI
TAXI RANK, FROM BUNGENI TAXIR ANK INTO ELIM VUWANI ROAD TURN LEFT VIA SAIKOE PROCEED TO ELIM
TAXI RANK . RESTRICTION FROM MASHAU NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL ELIM TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM SAPIKOE TURN LEFT TO ELIM VUWANI ROAD, TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK, MASILELE D4 D3761, VALDEZIA,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG ELIM VUWANI ROAD, VALDEZIA, ALBSIN DAM, D4 TO ELIM TAXI RANK.
RESTRICTION FORM MASHAU NOT PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKE DUP UNTIL ELIM TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17
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FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON NI TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

1) AOLPLOLB11053 2) FREDDY MASWANGANYI
6 6603105721083

4) LLPLOLB5830 Additional Authority
6)

3) BOX 497, ELIM HOSPITAL, VHEMBE, 0960
Hlanganani taxi association

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.
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7.1.1.2. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.3. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1062(520AG55100C300045145)ROUTE 7
SEVEN)

FORWARD JOURNEY

TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK D3150 VIA MASAKOMA VILLAGE, LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG
THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES.
FORWARD JOURNEY. DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK, MASAKONA RDP LOCATION,
MAHATLANI, D3829 WAYENI, MUFEBA, MASHAMBA, MBOKOTA INTO ELIM GIYANI ROAD. THEN TURN LEFT
R576 PROCEED TO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ROAD PROCCED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT RISSIK S BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILARS TAXI RANK AND PROCEED INTO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND
JOIN R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI STREET PROCEED TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OK TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO
KRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OF TAXI RANK TURN INTO KRUGER
STREET PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED BY THE SAME ROUTE TIYANI TAXI RANK.
RESTRICTION FORM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHART.

NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IS ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL , THAT IS PROCEEDING FROM OK
TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING BACK.

THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOSWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET
TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

RESTRICTION: FROM LOUIS TRICHARDT NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL ELIM.
FROM SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET TURN LEFT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OK TAXI RANK
PROCEED TO R524 PROCEED TO 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS TURN LEFT TO RISSIK STREET PROCEED TO
N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS TRICHARDT , BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ROAD, R576, ELIM GIYANI
ROAD, MBOKOTA, MASHAMBA, MOFEBA, D3829 WAYENI, MAHATLANI, MASAKONA RDP LOCATION, TIYANI TAXI
RANK

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1062(520AG55100C300045145)ROUTE 7
SEVEN)

FORWARD JOURNEY

TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT
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DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK D3150 VIA MASAKOMA VILLAGE, LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG
THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES.
FORWARD JOURNEY. DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK, MASAKONA RDP LOCATION,
MAHATLANI, D3829 WAYENI, MUFEBA, MASHAMBA, MBOKOTA INTO ELIM GIYANI ROAD. THEN TURN LEFT
R576 PROCEED TO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ROAD PROCCED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT RISSIK S BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILARS TAXI RANK AND PROCEED INTO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND
JOIN R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI STREET PROCEED TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OK TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO
KRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OF TAXI RANK TURN INTO KRUGER
STREET PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED BY THE SAME ROUTE TIYANI TAXI RANK.
RESTRICTION FORM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHART.

NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IS ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL , THAT IS PROCEEDING FROM OK
TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING BACK.

THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOSWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET
TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

RESTRICTION: FROM LOUIS TRICHARDT NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL ELIM.
FROM SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET TURN LEFT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OK TAXI RANK
PROCEED TO R524 PROCEED TO 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS TURN LEFT TO RISSIK STREET PROCEED TO
N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS TRICHARDT , BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ROAD, R576, ELIM GIYANI
ROAD, MBOKOTA, MASHAMBA, MOFEBA, D3829 WAYENI, MAHATLANI, MASAKONA RDP LOCATION, TIYANI TAXI
RANK

1) AOLPLOLB11053 2) MBHAZIMA ENNOS KHOSA 3) P.O BOX 930, KHOMANANI, VHEMBE, 0933
7 7102045393086 Hlanganani taxi association

4) LLPLOLB21159 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1067(520AG55208KJ10045150)ROUTE TWELVE: TIYANI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI D3100 TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO RIBUNGWENI, NSHUXI, INTO ELIM GIYANI
R576 ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED ALONG RDP LOCATION PROCEED MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI RPOCEED INTO MOOKETSI GIYANI ROAD, TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA SHOOPNG CENTRE TURN R81 RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD
PROCEE DTO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK AND PROCEED TONEW
SHOPRITE TAXI RANK IN GIYANI LOADING AND OFF LOADING

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM NEW SHOPRITE TAXI RANK TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO NKHENSANI
HOSPITAL PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD, R81, MASINGITA SHOPPING CENTRE , MOOKETSI GIYANI
ROAD, DZINGIDZINGI, BODE MASWANGANYI, MENCISIS, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LETABA DAN, RDP
LOCATION, ELIM GIYANI R576 ROAD, NSHUXI, RIBUNGWENI TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
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HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.3. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1056(5208T55208KJ10045139)ROUTE ONE: BUNGENI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BUNGENI ROAD D3748 TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES.

BUNGENI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TURN LEFT PROCEED TO NJAKANJAKA, NKUZANI,
MAJOZI, NWAMATATANI, RDP LOCATION, MIDDLE LITABA, BABANGU, HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI,
BODE, DZUNGIDZINGI PROCEED INTO MOKETSI GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA
SHOPPING COMPLEX, TURN RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL
TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI AND PROCEED TO MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI, NKHENSANI HOSPITAL, TURN
LEFT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD , MASINGITA SHOPPING COMPLEX, MOKETSI GIYNI ROAD
R81,DZINGIDZINGI , BODE, MASWANGANYI, MENCISI, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LITABA, RDP LOCATION,
NWAMATATANI, MOJOZI, NKUZANI, NJAKANJAKA, ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1056(5208T55208KJ10045139)ROUTE ONE: BUNGENI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BUNGENI ROAD D3748 TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES.

BUNGENI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TURN LEFT PROCEED TO NJAKANJAKA, NKUZANI,
MAJOZI, NWAMATATANI, RDP LOCATION, MIDDLE LITABA, BABANGU, HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI,
BODE, DZUNGIDZINGI PROCEED INTO MOKETSI GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA
SHOPPING COMPLEX, TURN RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL
TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI AND PROCEED TO MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI, NKHENSANI HOSPITAL, TURN
LEFT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD , MASINGITA SHOPPING COMPLEX, MOKETSI GIYNI ROAD
R81,DZINGIDZINGI , BODE, MASWANGANYI, MENCISI, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LITABA, RDP LOCATION,
NWAMATATANI, MOJOZI, NKUZANI, NJAKANJAKA, ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11053 2) MOLATELO KOOS SEBOLA
9 8604035286088

4) not available New OL

3) P 0 BOX 720, MUSINA, VHEMEB, 0920

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVEYANCE OF METERED TAXI PASSENGERS FROM MUSINA TOWN IN THE MUSINA
MUNICIPALITY TO PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF MUNICIPALITY.- sebola mk(LPOOsebola mk0206433)THE
CONVEYANCE OF METERED TAXI PASSENGERS FROM MUSINA TOWN IN THE MUSINA MUNICIPALITY TO
PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF MUNICIPALITY.

1) AOLPLOLB11054 2) Ramphelane Reckson Malatji
2 5404145390083

4) LLPLOLB10068 Transfer of OL
6) Pietersburg/Burgersfort Taxi Association TBC, TBC, TBC,

0000

3) P 0 Box1314, Burgersfort, Capricorn, 1150
Pietersburg/Burgersfort Taxi Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)
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7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Polokwane Rural (Origin), Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp791(5100HA82093C10048094)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY.

FROM POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK, POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO BURGERSFORT TOWN
TAXI RANK, BURGERSFORT DISTRICT SEKHUKHUNE VIA PRESIDENT KRUGERV STREET, BODENSTEIN
STREET, KERK STREET, R37, MOOILYK VILLAGE, GA PHASHA VILLAGE, SEOKODIBENG VILLAGE,
MAGOBADING VILLAGE, MOROKE VILLAGE, MANTSOKURWANENG CROSS, GA KGWETHE VILLAGE, GA
MASHISHI, GA MANYAKA, SELALA, MATHIPA AND DILOKONG, RIBA CROSS A & B, MADISENG VILLAGE,
MASHAMOTHANE VILLAGE, BOTHA 'S HOEK VILLAGE, STEELPOORT CROSS AND BUREGERSFORT TAXI RANK,
BURGERSFORT, OHRIGSTAD ROAD, SPAR COMPLEX, R37, MARONE BUS & TAXI RANK AND BACK TO
BURGERSFORT TAXI RANK.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS AND RESTRICTIONS THAT PASSENGERS BE OFFLOADED ONLY AT MOOILYK,
GA PHASHA, SEOKODIBENG, MAGOBADING COROSS, MOROKE, MANTSOKURWANENG, GA KGWETHE, GA
MASHISHI, GA MANYAKA, SELALA, MATHIPA, DILOKONG, RIBA CROSS A & B, MADISENG, MASHAMOTHANE,
BOTHA'S HOEK, STEELPOORT.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD JOURNEY IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE RESTRICTION THAT PASSENGERS BE LOADED AT STEELPOORT CROSS, BOTHA'S HOEK
CROSS, MASHAMOTHANE VILLAGE, MADISENG, RIBA CROSS A & B, DRIEKOP, DILOKONG MINE, MATHIPA,
SELALA, MANYAKA, GA MASHISHI, GA KGWETHE, MANTSOKURWANENG, MOROKE, MAGOBADING,
SEOKODIBENG, GA PHASHA AND MOOILYK VILLAGES.

AND OFFLOADING AT SHUSHUMELA, MBOBANE STATION, MASHITE CROSS, HWELESHANENG, SEROBANENG,
PODUNGWANE A & B, METRO CROSS, MANG LE MANG, STAANPLAAS, CHUENESPOORT, THOGWANENG,
FYNBOS, SMELTERS, VAN RHYN BRICKS, SOUTH GATE COUNTRY LODGE, PENINA PARK, KERK STREET, PAUL
KRUGER STREET, EXCELSOR STREET, PAUL KRUGER STREET AND PICK PAY TAXI RANK, POLOKWANE
CITY.

1) AOLPLOLB11055 2) RICH AND DAUGHTERS TRANSPORT STAND NO 18B, SCHOMBEE, SEKHUKHUNE
2 AND TOURS (PTY) LTD 2014/151909/07 DISTRICT, 0737

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Groblersdal (Groblersdal) (Origin), Groblersdal (Groblersdal) (Destination) - RICH01(5201NM5201NM00206895)THE
CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP AND THEIR PERSONAL BELONGIMGS FROM MAKHUDUTHAMAGA
MUNICIPALITY (GROBLERDAL)IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF SOUTH
AFRICA. SUBJECT TO THE EXPRESS CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE PICKED ALONG THE ROAD,
SUCH GROUP MAY BE TRANSPORTED FOR THE FOLLOWING OCCATIONS:
1. SOCIAL CLUBS,
2. WEDDINGS
3. FUNERAL SERVICES
4. CHURCH SERVICES
5. SPORTS ACTIVITIES OF ANY OTHER SIMILAR ACTIVITIES OF ORGANISED INTERTAINMENT OR CREATION.

1) AOLPLOLB11055 2) MAGONYOKWANE JOHANNES
3 MOHLAHLO 4611215277088

4) LLPLOLB13609 Transfer of OL
6)

3) BOX 1642, SEKHUKHUNE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1124
Sekhukhune Taxi Association

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Jane Furse (Makhuduthamaga Rural) (Origin), Apel (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP8111(52095E5208YE10055011)ROUTE 3
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FROM JANE FURSE TAXI RANK DISTRICT SEKHUKHUNE TO APEL TAXI RANK DISTRICT SEKHUKHUNE VIA THE
FOLLOWING AREAS OR VILLAGES: TSHEHLWANENG, SCHOONOORD, MALEGALE, MOLAHLALETSE,
NCHABELENG AND TO APEL TAXI RANK.

THE RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

LOADING AND OFFLOADING ALONG THE ENTIRE ROUTE ON THE FORWARD AND RETURN JOURNEY.

7.1.1.2. Jane Furse (Makhuduthamaga Rural) (Origin), Mphanama (Makhuduthamaga Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP08001(52095E520ALT00048749)ROUTE 2

FROM JANE FURSE TAXI RANK DISTRICT SEKHUKHUNE TO MPHANAMA CROSS DISTRICT SEKHUKHUNE VIA
MARULANENG, SEGOLO, RADINGWANA, AND MPHANAMA TAXI RANK, RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME
ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTES

7.1.1.3. Jane Furse (Makhuduthamaga Rural) (Origin), Lydenburg (Lydenburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP0800(52095E8200XJ10048748)ROUTE 1.

FROM JANE FURSE TAXI RANK DISTRICT SEKHUKHUNE TO LYDENBURG TOWN, MPUMALAGA PROVINCE , VIA
MORETSELE,MOKGANE, MAPHOPHA, RANTHO, MASHA, MALEKANE, ROOIBRIDGE ROAD NO R555,
STEELPOORT, BURGERSFORT TAXI RANK, PHEPHENG T JUNCTION, KAALFONTEIN, SHAGA, BOSCHFONTEIN,
ROOIKRANS, LYDENBURG TAXI RANK RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTES.

1) AOLPLOLB11055 2) PORE BRAIN THUKETANE
6 8709206170084

4) not available New OL
6)

3) BOX 570, JANE FURSE, SWEKHUKHUNE, 1085

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11055 2) ADOLF NTABANYANE RACHOSHI
7 8609075532085

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) P 0 BOX 3948, MARISHANE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1061

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE
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1) AOLPLOLB11057 2) MAKHULA DANIEL RAMOTHWALA 3) P 0 BOX 4513, GA-KGAPANE, MOPANI, 0838
0 8304165572080 Bolobedu United Taxi Association

4) LLPLOLB10784 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Ga-Kgapane (Duiwelskloof) (Origin), Duiwelskloof (Duiwelskloof) (Destination) -
BrcIp090019(5208Q852099L00048924)ROUTE 18

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GA-KGAPANE TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO DUIWELSKLOOG TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT USING
THE FOLLOWING ROUTES: LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN RIGHT AT DINOKO GARAGE, MOOIPLAAS,
LEEUDRAAI, MODIKONI, TURN LEFT TO MODJADJI CROSS, CHICKEN FARM, CHARLES MARBY'S STREET, THEN
ENTER. INTO BOTHA STREET PROCEED TO DUIWELSKLOOF TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Shayameriri (Greater Letaba Rural) (Origin), Mokwakwaila (Greater Letaba Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP090013(5208XA5209W900048919)ROUTE 12

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM SHAYAMORIRI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO MOKWAKWAILA TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT USING
THE FOLLOWING ROUTES: MPEPULE, JOKONG, SEKHIMING, GA-KOERANTA BLOCK 19, PITISONI BLOCK 18,
SEAPHOLE BLOCK 17, MOHOKONI, THEN ENTER MOKWAKWAILA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Mokwakwaila (Greater Letaba Rural) (Origin), Ga-Kgapane (Duiwelskloof) (Destination) -
BrcIp09004(5209W95208Q800048911)ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM MOKWAKWAILA TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO GA-KGAPANE TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT USING
THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: MOLOTOTSI, POSENG, POSENG, MOTHOBHEKI, MABULANE, GOTLABOTSE,
BOSHAKA, MAHLAKONG, BODUPE, MAMPHAKGATI, GA-RAPITSI, MODJDJI COLLEGE, GAOKGAPANE HOSPITAL
TURN RIGHT INTO DINOKO GARAGE ENTER GA-KGAPANE TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. Ga-Kgapane (Duiwelskloof) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - BrcIp090022(5208Q85100L710048927)ROUTE 21

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GA-KGAPANE TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK 'N PAY MOPANI DISTRICT, USING
THE FOLLOWING ROUTES: LOADING AND OFFLOADING ; TURN LEFT LEFT AT DINOKO GARAGE, MODJADJI
COLLEGE, GA RAPITSI, MAMPAKGATI, TRIANGLE, SEPOTLONE, DUIWELSKLOOF CROSS, SELOKWE RIVER,
TURN LEFT TO JOIN MOTUPA TZANEEN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PHALABORWA ROAD TURN LEFT AT DANIE
JOUBERT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AGATHA STREET, THEN TURN RIGHT INTO DINOKO GARAGE PROCEED
TO GA-KGAPANE TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE.

46

300 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



1) AOLPLOLB11057 2) MATLALA JULIA MATETA
3 5705280760082

4) LLPLOLB15118 Amendment of Route
6)

3) P 0 BOX 5223, GA-KGAPANE, MOPANI, 0825 Giyani
Taxi Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Giyani Taxi Rank (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP81100(520AVA520ALC00205657)ROUTE 6

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI OBC TAXI RANK,KREMETART,SEHUNYANE, BAMBENI,MAGEVA PROCEED TO
DZUMERI,MPHAGANI,N'WAMARHANGA,KHAXANI,XITLAKATI TAXI RANK AND TURN BACK TO DZUMERI TAXI
RANK.
(OFF-LOADING AND LOADING)

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS TO BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN GIYANI
AND SEKHUNYANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.2. dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), xitlakati (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp0707(520ALC520ALD00048323)ROUTE THREE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM DZUMERI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO XITLAKATI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA: MAYEPU
ROAD, MZILELA, MATSOTSOSELA, KHAXANE, XITLAKATI TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp7070(520ALC5208KJ00048344)ROUTE SIX

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM DZUMERI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA: MAGEVA,
BAMBENI, SEKHUNYANI, MAKHOMA KRAAL, KREMETART, BEND STORE, GIYANI TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11057 2) TINTSWALO ANNECKY MHLONGO
5 7002030627086

4) LLPLOLB8218 Amendment of Route
6)

3) BOX 1661, GIYANI, MOPANI, 0826 Giyani Taxi
Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - brcIp0706(5208KJ5100L710048322)ROUTE TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
DZINGIDZINGI, N'WAMANKENA, MAPHALLE, DUIWELSKLOOF, TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK.
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ON CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS BE OFLOADED ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY AND LOADING ON THE
RETURN JOURNEY FROM DUIWELSKLOOF TAXI RAN.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
SEKHUNYANI, DZUMERI, BUSH VALLEY, TARENTAALRAND, LETSITELE, NKOWANKOWA, TZANEEN PICK AND
PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ON THE A POINT AND
B POINT.

7.1.1.2. dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), xitlakati (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp0707(520ALC520ALD00048323)ROUTE THREE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM DZUMERI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO XITLAKATI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA: MAYEPU
ROAD, MZILELA, MATSOTSOSELA, KHAXANE, XITLAKATI TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

7.1.1.3. Giyani Taxi Rank (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP81100(520AVA520ALC00205657)ROUTE 6

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI OBC TAXI RANK,KREMETART,SEHUNYANE, BAMBENI,MAGEVA PROCEED TO
DZUMERI,MPHAGANI,N'WAMARHANGA,KHAXANI,XITLAKATI TAXI RANK AND TURN BACK TO DZUMERI TAXI
RANK.
(OFF-LOADING AND LOADING)

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS TO BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN GIYANI
AND SEKHUNYANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - brcIp0706(5208KJ5100L710048322)ROUTE TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
DZINGIDZINGI, N'WAMANKENA, MAPHALLE, DUIWELSKLOOF, TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK.

ON CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS BE OFLOADED ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY AND LOADING ON THE
RETURN JOURNEY FROM DUIWELSKLOOF TAXI RAN.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
SEKHUNYANI, DZUMERI, BUSH VALLEY, TARENTAALRAND, LETSITELE, NKOWANKOWA, TZANEEN PICK AND
PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ON THE A POINT AND
B POINT.
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1) AOLPLOLB11057 2) QWETA ISHWELL MABUNDA 3) BOX 4472, Giyani, MOPANI, 0826 Giyani Taxi
6 4303125331086 Association

4) LLPLOLB7704 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), xitlakati (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp0707(520ALC520ALD00048323)ROUTE THREE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM DZUMERI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO XITLAKATI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA: MAYEPU
ROAD, MZILELA, MATSOTSOSELA, KHAXANE, XITLAKATI TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

7.1.1.2. Giyani Taxi Rank (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP81100(520AVA520ALC00205657)ROUTE 6

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI OBC TAXI RANK,KREMETART,SEHUNYANE, BAMBENI,MAGEVA PROCEED TO
DZUMERI,MPHAGANI,NWAMARHANGA,KHAXANI,XITLAKATI TAXI RANK AND TURN BACK TO DZUMERI TAXI
RANK.
(OFF-LOADING AND LOADING)

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS TO BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN GIYANI
AND SEKHUNYANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp7070(520ALC5208KJ00048344)ROUTE SIX

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM DZUMERI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA: MAGEVA,
BAMBENI, SEKHUNYANI, MAKHOMA KRAAL, KREMETART, BEND STORE, GIYANI TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11057 2) BUTANA RICHARD MABUZA 3) P.O. BOX 1003, LETSITELE, MOPANI, 0885 Giyani
7 6105025445082 Taxi Association

4) LLPLOLB15417 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - brcIp0706(5208KJ5100L710048322)ROUTE TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
DZINGIDZINGI, N'WAMANKENA, MAPHALLE, DUIWELSKLOOF, TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK.
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ON CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS BE OFLOADED ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY AND LOADING ON THE
RETURN JOURNEY FROM DUIWELSKLOOF TAXI RAN.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
SEKHUNYANI, DZUMERI, BUSH VALLEY, TARENTAALRAND, LETSITELE, NKOWANKOWA, TZANEEN PICK AND
PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ON THE A POINT AND
B POINT.

7.1.1.2. dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), xitlakati (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp0707(520ALC520ALD00048323)ROUTE THREE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM DZUMERI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO XITLAKATI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA: MAYEPU
ROAD, MZILELA, MATSOTSOSELA, KHAXANE, XITLAKATI TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

7.1.1.3. Giyani Taxi Rank (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP81100(520AVA520ALC00205657)ROUTE 6

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI OBC TAXI RANK,KREMETART,SEHUNYANE, BAMBENI,MAGEVA PROCEED TO
DZUMERI,MPHAGANI,N'WAMARHANGA,KHAXANI,XITLAKATI TAXI RANK AND TURN BACK TO DZUMERI TAXI
RANK.
(OFF-LOADING AND LOADING)

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS TO BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN GIYANI
AND SEKHUNYANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - brcIp0706(5208KJ5100L710048322)ROUTE TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
DZINGIDZINGI, N'WAMANKENA, MAPHALLE, DUIWELSKLOOF, TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK.

ON CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS BE OFLOADED ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY AND LOADING ON THE
RETURN JOURNEY FROM DUIWELSKLOOF TAXI RAN.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
SEKHUNYANI, DZUMERI, BUSH VALLEY, TARENTAALRAND, LETSITELE, NKOWANKOWA, TZANEEN PICK AND
PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ON THE A POINT AND
B POINT.

1) AOLPLOLB11057 2) NGWAKO FRANS MOPAI 3) P 0 BOX 754, MODJADJISKLOOF, MOPANI, 0835
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9 5003155653081
4) LLPLOLB12906 Amendment of Route
6)

Giyani Taxi Association
5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Acornhoek (Bushbuckridge Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP710(5208KJ5209C110049241)ROUTE FIVE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI SPAR TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO ACORNHOEK TAXI RANK BOHLABELA DISTRICT VIA:
EILAND ROAD, LETSITELE ROAD, GRAVELLOTE, PHALABORWA, MICA, HOEDSPRUIT, KLASERIE, ACORNHOEK
PLAZA TAXI.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

7.1.1.2. Giyani Taxi Rank (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP81100(520AVA520ALC00205657)ROUTE 6

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI OBC TAXI RANK,KREMETART,SEHUNYANE, BAMBENI,MAGEVA PROCEED TO
DZUMERI,MPHAGANI,N'WAMARHANGA,KHAXANI,XITLAKATI TAXI RANK AND TURN BACK TO DZUMERI TAXI
RANK.
(OFF-LOADING AND LOADING)

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS TO BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN GIYANI
AND SEKHUNYANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.3. dzumeri (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), xitlakati (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp0707(520ALC520ALD00048323)ROUTE THREE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM DZUMERI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO XITLAKATI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA: MAYEPU
ROAD, MZILELA, MATSOTSOSELA, KHAXANE, XITLAKATI TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Acornhoek (Bushbuckridge Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP710(5208KJ5209C110049241)ROUTE FIVE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GIYANI SPAR TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO ACORNHOEK TAXI RANK BOHLABELA DISTRICT VIA:
EILAND ROAD, LETSITELE ROAD, GRAVELLOTE, PHALABORWA, MICA, HOEDSPRUIT, KLASERIE, ACORNHOEK
PLAZA TAXI.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11058 2) MOSARU ISAIAH MAABANE 3) P.O BOX 498, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085
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9

4) not available
6)

8205065630086
New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11059 2) ABEY SIMON MAGABE 74030254660863) P.O BOX 1217, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085
1

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating) + 1 (Standing)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11059 2) MASHAO DANIEL THUKETANE 3) P.O BOX 570, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085
2 8506076037082

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11059 2) NTEBALENG PROMINENT MORABA 3) P.O BOX 258, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085
3 9101026112083

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
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VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11059 2) MOHLAMALADI VICTOR MOELA
4 8607025760087

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) P.O BOX 1399, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11060 2) LETSOALO NACKSON MANGANENG 3) P.O BOX 1579, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085
2 7307135532085

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11060 2) KAGISO MAGEDI 8803055985088
8

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) P.O BOX 430, MOTETEMA, SEKHUKHUNE, 0473

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11060 2) SEKGOTHE MOSES MAKUNYANE 3) P.O BOX 622, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085
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9 5202055533084
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11061 2) MAMOGODI WILLIAM RAMONYANE 3) BOX 1739, J/FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085
0 6206035475083

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11061 2) MATHINTHE GODFREY PATJANE 3) P.O BOX 818, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085
1 8109235452084

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11061 2) BATOMI LEOKANA 7112175514088 3) P 0 BOX 28, GLEN COWIE, SEKHUKUNE, 1061
2

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
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VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11061 2) TLAKALE EVAN MAMPURU
3 8503031435089

4) not available New OL
6)

3) BOX 5680, TSHEHLWANENG, SEKHUKHUNE, 1124

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11061 2) NGOANATSOMANE SAMUEL
5 MOTSERERE 7512165516086

4) not available New OL
6)

3) BOX 410, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11061 2) RANKGOGO MORRIS MAILE
6 7205065569087

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P. 0 BOX 1433, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11061 2) MAMOTSEO HEZEKIEL MAMPURU 3) P 0 BOX 1303, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

55

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 309

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



7 6910125680086
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11061 2) EZEKIEL KOPI MAMPURU
8 7709235865085

4) not available New OL
6)

3) BOX 522, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11061 2) MARIA RAMADIMETJA MASEMOLA 3) P.O BOX 1467, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085
9 6404300142088

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11062 2) FRANK KOLANE PHELANE
0 6202025333085

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P 0 BOX 1143, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
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VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11062 2) LEKGALA PAULINE MANALENG
1 5612010312087

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) P.O BOX 801, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1 Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11062 2) MATHUME LAWRANCE MAKOLA
2 6507075336089

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) BOX2383, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11062 2) MOOKANE SYDNEY MAFIRI
5 6903285479084

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P.O BOX 1933, JANEFURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11062 2) KGOBALALE RONNY THOBEJANE 3) 313, JANE FURSE, SEKUKHUNE, 1085
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6 8601075619087
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11062 2) MOSEKI MASELE MAGOLEGO
7 7711015821080

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 149, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11063 2) MARUMO JERRY RADINGWANA 3) BOX 6218, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKLHUNE, 1085
0 8404055918086

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11063 2) RAMAHUDU LESLIE MAFIRI
4 6808235455086

4) not available New OL
6)

3) PO BOX 1574, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
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VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11063 2) MABULE JOYCE MAKALENG
7 6110290680082

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P 0 BOX 313, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085

5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11063 2) RODGERS LEGASA MAHLASE 3) 2321, JANE FURSE, SEKLHUKHUNE, 1085
9 8207215415087

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11064 2) BATSIBI MICHAEL MOROTA 3) BOX 313, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085
0 7310275290084 GREATER JANE FURSE MAXI TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11065 2) Kgonene Rangwato 8710265809083 3) P 0 BOX 786, Mphahlele, capricorn, 0736 UNITED
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0 MPHAHLELE
4) LLPLOLB8699 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) UNITED MPHAHLELE BOX 1234, CAPRICORN, Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

CAPRICORN, 0736

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Seleteng (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Polokwane Rural (Destination) -
BRCLP3076(5208XZ5100HA10049602)ROUTE 2

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GA-MPHAHLELE DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK VIA: SELETENG,
MASHITE, LEKURUNG, MAMAOLO, TJIANE, NKOTOKWANE, LESETSI, PHIOSHIRI, MAIJANE, SELETENG,
GA-MALEKA, BOTHONYENG, MARALALENG, DITHABANENG, MAKURUNG, THAMAGANE, HABAKUK, MADISHA,
MOTSERENG, 4109 MALATANE, BYLDRIFT, MAMATONYA, MARULANENG, 4045 LENTING, HABAKUK SHAKES
TAXI RANK, SEPANAPUDI,MAKGOATHANE, MAMPIKI, SEKURUNG, TOOSENG, MAKURUNG, 4045 SHAKES,
MAKUSHWANENG, MOROTSE, HWELERENG, MOTANTANYANE, SEKURUNG, HWELESHANENG, MALATANE,
MAIJANE, MALEKAPANE, SEMILOANE, MOSETAMONG, SEROBANENG, PODUNGWANE, MANGLEMANG,
STAANPLAAS, STREET, BOK STREET, RISSIK STREET, BOTHONYENG, MARALALENG, DITHABANENG,
MAKURUNG, MAMAOLO, MAKGOATHANE, MAMPIKI, SEKURUNG, MOGODI, R37 ROAD, GA-CHUENE,
THOGOANENG, FYNBOS, GA-MATJEKE, CHURCH STREET POLOKWANE, KRUGER STREET, DEVENISH
STREET, BOK STREET, RISSIK STREET, KRUGER STREET AND TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTES IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
AND RETURN JOURNEY

7.1.1.2. Seleteng (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP0207(5208XZ52097V00048392)ROUTE ONE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM SELETENG TAXI RANK, DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A & F TAXI RANK VIA:
SEFALAOLO, MAKGWATHANE, MAMAOLO, GA MASHOENE, MOEPENG, METRO TOOSENG ROAD, LEKURUNG
TAXI RANK, MODISEI TAXI RANK, GWARAGWARA TAXI RANK, MADINALENG, LESETSI, PHOSHIRI,
MAMOGOSHUDU, GA-MAZWI, MAIJANE, MASHITE, MARALALENG, MOSETAMONG, AGRICULTURE OFFICES,
THABAMOOPO HOSPITAL AND PROCEED TO LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A & F TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTES IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
AND RETURN JOURNEY

1) AOLPLOLB11065 2) SAMUEL SEFAKO MOKOBANE 3) BOX 261, JANE-FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1085
4 6804046458088 GREATER JANE FURSE MAXI TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11065 2) MAMMOGANE GRACE SEKWATI 3) P 0 BOX 143, MANGANENG, SEKHUKHUNE, 1127
5 8007090226082
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4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11065 2) MAHLATSE PHILLEMON SEKGOBELA3) P 0 BOX 2174, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE
7 6803085477082 DISTRICT, 1085

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11065 2) MAHLATSE PHILLEMON SEKGOBELA3) P 0 BOX 2174, JANE FURSE, SEKHUKHUNE
8 6803085477082 DISTRICT, 1085

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE FURSE
PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE - SDM02(LP000000SDM020156387)THE CONVAYANCE OF PASSENGERS LOADING FROM JANE
FURSE PLAZA,MAKHUDUTHAMAGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT TO RDP HOUSING JANE
FURSE,JANE FURSE NEW HOSPITAL, JANE FURSE TAXI RANK, JANE FURSE OLD HOSPITAL, DICHOEUNG
VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE, MADIBPNG VILLAGE IN JANE FURSE AND RETURN TO JANE FURSE PLAZA ON THE
SAME ROUTE

1) AOLPLOLB11067 2) MUOFHE MULAUDZI 3703030631085 3) PO BOX 47, VUWANI, VHEMBE, 0952
3

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 25 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Tourist service

7.1.1.1. Vuwani (Louis Trichardt) (Origin), Vuwani (Louis Trichardt) (Destination) - MULAUDZI
MUOFHE(5209XL5209XL00206503)ROUTE 01

CONVEYANCE OF TOURING PASSENGERS FROM VUWANI (PILMARIMAGE)TO MORIA ZCC CENTRE VIA ELIM
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MOEKETSI AND MODZHADZHISKLOOF.

ROUTE 02

VIA ELIM, MAKHADO, BANDERLIERKOP,POLOKWANE,NOBODY AND TURFLOOP.

1) AOLPLOLB11067 2) PRINCE MASINDI 2014/160417/07
6

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) PO BOX 836, ELIM HOSPITAL, VHEMBE, 0960

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Mpheni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Mpheni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) - MASINDI
TRANSPORT(5208J15208JI00206509)ROUTE

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP FROM MPHENI TO ANY PLACE WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA AND RETURN TO WHERE THE PARTY WAS PICKED.

1) AOLPLOLB11069 2) HUMBULANI HENRY MUDAU
1 6005265894082

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P 0 BOX 84, MAKONDE, VHEMBE, 0984

5) 1 x 59 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Muhuyu (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) - HH
MUDAU(5208MQ5209HL00206540)ROUTE - FOWARD JOURNEY

CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM THEIR RESPECTIVE HOMES IN VHEMBE DISTRICT TO THE
UNDERMENTIONED SCHOOLS ,TSHIPAKO PRIMARY SCHOOL,GUMANI TECHNICAL, TSHIVHASE
SECONDARY,THENGWE HIGH SCHOOL,

RETURN JOURNEY TRANSVERSES THE SAME ROUTE

TIME TABLE:FOWARD JOURNEY

TSHIPAKO PRIMARY SCHOOL AT 05H30
TSHIVHASE HIGH SCHOOL AT 06H00
MUKULA INTERGRATED SCHOOL AT 06H15
GUMANI TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL AT 06H25
THENGWE HIGH SCHOOL AT 06H45
TSHIKEVHA CHRISTIAN SCHOOL AT 07H15
THOHOYANDOU HIGH SCHOOL AT 07H20

RETURN JOURNEY

THOHOYANDOU HIGH SCHOOL AT 14H00
TSHIKEVHA CHRISTIAN SCHOOL AT 14H15
THENGWE HIGH SCHOOL AT 14H30
GUMANI TECHNICAL AT 14H45
MUKULA INTERGRATED AT 14H55
TSHIVHASE HIGH SCHOOL AT 15H20
TSHIPAKO PRIMARY SCHOOL AT 15H30

1) AOLPLOLB11071 2) DIKELEDI SANNIE KAUTA
1 2014/035756/07

4) not available New OL

3) P0 BOX 1124, MUSINA, VHEMBE, 0900

5) 2 x 4 (Seating)
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6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - DS KAUTA CHARTER(5100EP5100EP00206568)ROUTE 01

CONVEYANCE OF PRIVATE COMPANY TENDERED BY SHIPPING PROCUMENT,SPECIALLY TRUCK DRIVERS
AND THEIR BELONGINGS AND OTHER STAFF MEMBERS AROUND MUSINA TOWN.

ROUTE 02

OPERATING WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF MUSINA MUNICIPALITY AND TRUCK STOPS AROUND MUSINA.

7.1.1.2. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - DS KAUTA CHARTER(5100EP5100EP00206568)ROUTE 01

CONVEYANCE OF PRIVATE COMPANY TENDERED BY SHIPPING PROCUMENT,SPECIALLY TRUCK DRIVERS
AND THEIR BELONGINGS AND OTHER STAFF MEMBERS AROUND MUSINA TOWN.

ROUTE 02

OPERATING WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF MUSINA MUNICIPALITY AND TRUCK STOPS AROUND MUSINA.

1) AOLPLOLB11072 2) THOMAS NKUNA 6301185704083
1

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) NTLHAVENI, SASELAMANI, VHEMBE, 0928

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Saselamani (NP343 Rural) (Origin), Saselamani (NP343 Rural) (Destination) - NKUNA
GT(5209EC5209EC00206581)ROUTE

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP OF PASSENGERS FROM ANY POINTS WITHIN
SASELEMANE,MALAMULELE AND THE SURROUNDING AREAS TO ANY POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN TO WHERE THE PARTY WAS PICKED.

1) AOLPLOLB11072 2) NDIFELANI BRIDGETTE MURUMWA 3) PO BOX 3491, SIBASA, VHEMBE, 0970
9 7808280630087

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Maungani (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou Rural (Destination) - murumwa
scholar(52085B5100K000206917)ROUTE 01
SCHOLAR

CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM MAUNGANI GRAVE SIDE AT 06H00 TO MULEDANE BAMBLOS AT 06H20
THEN PROCEED TO THOHOYANDOU SECONDARY SCHOOL AT 06H45 AND PROCEED TO TSHILUVHI PRIMARY
SCHOOL AT 07H00.

AFTERNOON

FROM TSHILUVHI PRIMARY SCHOOL AT 13H45 TO THOHOYANDOU SECONDARY SCHOOL AT 14H00.DEPART
FROM THOHOYANDOU SCHOOL AT 14H30 AND ARRIVED AT MULEDANE BAMBLOS AT 14H45 AND PROCEED
TO MAUNGANI AT 15H10.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Maungani (Thohayandou) (Origin), Maungani (Thohayandou) (Destination) - MURUM
ORGANISED(52085B52085B00206919)ROUTE

ORGANISED
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CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP DURING WEEKENDS FROM MAUNGANI AND THE SAROUNDIG AREAS
UNDER THULAMELA MUNICIPALITY ,VHEMBE DISTRICT TO PLACES AROUND SOUTH AFRICA.EG:CHURCH
MEMBERS,WEDDING,SOCCER AND OTHER EVENTS.

1) AOLPLOLB11073 2) BOBINA MPOSI 6202286039082
6

4) LLPLOLB63056 Additional Authority
6)

3) P.O.Box 218, MASHAMBA, Vhembe, 0960 Hlanganani
taxi association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.3. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1062(520AG55100C300045145)ROUTE 7
SEVEN)

FORWARD JOURNEY

TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK D3150 VIA MASAKOMA VILLAGE, LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG
THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES.
FORWARD JOURNEY. DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK, MASAKONA RDP LOCATION,
MAHATLANI, D3829 WAYENI, MUFEBA, MASHAMBA, MBOKOTA INTO ELIM GIYANI ROAD. THEN TURN LEFT
R576 PROCEED TO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ROAD PROCCED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT RISSIK S BECOMES 1ST STREET
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AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILARS TAXI RANK AND PROCEED INTO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND
JOIN R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI STREET PROCEED TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OK TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO
KRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OF TAXI RANK TURN INTO KRUGER
STREET PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED BY THE SAME ROUTE TIYANI TAXI RANK.
RESTRICTION FORM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHART.

NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IS ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL , THAT IS PROCEEDING FROM OK
TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING BACK.

THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOSWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET
TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

RESTRICTION: FROM LOUIS TRICHARDT NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL ELIM.
FROM SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET TURN LEFT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OK TAXI RANK
PROCEED TO R524 PROCEED TO 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS TURN LEFT TO RISSIK STREET PROCEED TO
N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS TRICHARDT , BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ROAD, R576, ELIM GIYANI
ROAD, MBOKOTA, MASHAMBA, MOFEBA, D3829 WAYENI, MAHATLANI, MASAKONA RDP LOCATION, TIYANI TAXI
RANK

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1062(520AG55100C300045145)ROUTE 7
SEVEN)

FORWARD JOURNEY

TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK D3150 VIA MASAKOMA VILLAGE, LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG
THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES.
FORWARD JOURNEY. DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK, MASAKONA RDP LOCATION,
MAHATLANI, D3829 WAYENI, MUFEBA, MASHAMBA, MBOKOTA INTO ELIM GIYANI ROAD. THEN TURN LEFT
R576 PROCEED TO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ROAD PROCCED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT RISSIK S BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILARS TAXI RANK AND PROCEED INTO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND
JOIN R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI STREET PROCEED TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OK TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO
KRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OF TAXI RANK TURN INTO KRUGER
STREET PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED BY THE SAME ROUTE TIYANI TAXI RANK.
RESTRICTION FORM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHART.

NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IS ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL , THAT IS PROCEEDING FROM OK
TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING BACK.

THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOSWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET
TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

RESTRICTION: FROM LOUIS TRICHARDT NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL ELIM.
FROM SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET TURN LEFT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM OK TAXI RANK
PROCEED TO R524 PROCEED TO 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS TURN LEFT TO RISSIK STREET PROCEED TO
N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS TRICHARDT , BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ROAD, R576, ELIM GIYANI
ROAD, MBOKOTA, MASHAMBA, MOFEBA, D3829 WAYENI, MAHATLANI, MASAKONA RDP LOCATION, TIYANI TAXI
RANK

1) AOLPLOLB11073 2) NYAKAZA MACKSON MASHABA
7 6202026164083

4) LLPLOLB21999 Additional Authority
6)

3) P.O. BOX 1327, ELIM HOSPITAL, VHEMBE, 0960
Hlanganani taxi association

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
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SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.2. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.3. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Tshakhuma (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
BRCLP1065(5208T5520AFM10045148)ROUTE TEN

BUNGENI TO TSHAKHUMA

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI D3748 TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE VILLAGES: BASANI,
TSHAKHUMA NOT PICKING UP PASSENGERS AT MASHAU.

FORWARD JOURNEY

BUNGENI TAXI RANK D3748 PROCEED TO MASHAU INTO ELIM LEVUBU ROAD D4, TURN RIGHT TO VUWANI
DIRECTION PROCEED TO GONDONAPADA D4 TURN LEFT TO LEVUBU D1243 SHOPPING COMPLEX PROCEED
TO TSHAKHUMA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

TSHAKHUMA TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT TO LEVUBU D1243 SHOPPING COMPLEX PROCEED TO GONDONAPADA
D4, TURN RIGHT TO VUWANI PROCEED TO MASHAU TINT ELIM LEVUBU ROAD D4, BUNGENI TAXI RANK D3748,

7.1.1.4. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1068(5208T55208JDO0046609)ROUTE THREE: BUNGENI TO ELIM TAXI RANK

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING FORWARD JOURNEY ALONG THE FOLLOWING
VILLAGES : BUNGENI TRIBAL AUTHORITY, NWAXINYAMANI, CHAVANI INTO R576, ELIM GIYANI ROAD TURN
RIGHT TO PROCEED TO RIBOLLA INN, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL AUTHORITY, PROCEED TO
ELIM TAXI RANK FROM ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED TO WATER VALL LOCATION AND BACK TO ELIM TAXI RANK.
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RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES IN REVERS : NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY,M SHIRLEY, MHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT FROM ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576
PROCEED TO CHAVANI, NWAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI TRIBAL AUTHORITY AND PROCEED TO BUNGENI TAXI
RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.2.1.2. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1068(5208T55208JDO0046609)ROUTE THREE: BUNGENI TO ELIM TAXI RANK

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING FORWARD JOURNEY ALONG THE FOLLOWING
VILLAGES : BUNGENI TRIBAL AUTHORITY, NWAXINYAMANI, CHAVANI INTO R576, ELIM GIYANI ROAD TURN
RIGHT TO PROCEED TO RIBOLLA INN, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL AUTHORITY, PROCEED TO
ELIM TAXI RANK FROM ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED TO WATER VALL LOCATION AND BACK TO ELIM TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES IN REVERS : NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY,M SHIRLEY, MHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT FROM ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576
PROCEED TO CHAVANI, NWAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI TRIBAL AUTHORITY AND PROCEED TO BUNGENI TAXI
RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING.

1) AOLPLOLB11075 2) KHAZAMULA EDDY MASONTO 3) BOX 274, GIYANI, MOPANI, 0933 Hlanganani taxi
4 6304265631085 association

4) LLPLOLB25727 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1057(5208T55100C300045140)ROUTE
TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT OK TAXI RANK AT 19 KRUGER
STREET ZOUTPANSBERG VHEMBE DISTRICT

LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES

BUNGENI (D3748) TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO GIYANI ELIM ROAD (R576) TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
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NWAXINYAMANIO, CHAVANI, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT
ROAD PROCEED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBUR LOUIS TRICHARD ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS PROCEED INTO ORANGE
STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIAS TAXI RANK PROCEED AND JOIN (R524) PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
PROCEE DTO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT (R524) BOCIMES SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED INTO
BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
TO OK TAXU RANK . FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREED PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI
TRUN LEFT THEN PROCEED (R524) AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEE DTO ELTIVILAS TAXI
RANK,

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILAS TAXI RANK, ORANGE STREET, R524 , SONGOZWI , KRUGER STREET, OK TAXI RANKN1, R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, ORANGE STREET 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS RISSIK STREET, N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ELIM TAXI RANK SHIRLEY, MBOKOTA, CHAVANI,
NWAXINYAMANIO, GIYANI ELIM ROAD R576 BUNGENI (D3748)

RESTRICTION FROM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT AND FROM ELIM
BACKWARDS.

1. NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IT ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, THAT IS PROCEEDING
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING
BACK. THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOZWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER
STREET TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK

7.1.1.2. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.3. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.
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7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1057(5208T55100C300045140)ROUTE
TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM BUNGENI TAXI RANK DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT OK TAXI RANK AT 19 KRUGER
STREET ZOUTPANSBERG VHEMBE DISTRICT

LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES

BUNGENI (D3748) TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO GIYANI ELIM ROAD (R576) TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
NWAXINYAMANIO, CHAVANI, MBOKOTA, SHIRLEY, ELIM TAXI RANK PROCEED INTO ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT
ROAD PROCEED TO MPHENI, BEJA INTO N1 PIETERSBUR LOUIS TRICHARD ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS PROCEED INTO ORANGE
STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIAS TAXI RANK PROCEED AND JOIN (R524) PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
PROCEE DTO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT (R524) BOCIMES SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED INTO
BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
TO OK TAXU RANK . FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREED PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI
TRUN LEFT THEN PROCEED (R524) AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEE DTO ELTIVILAS TAXI
RANK,

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILAS TAXI RANK, ORANGE STREET, R524 , SONGOZWI , KRUGER STREET, OK TAXI RANKN1, R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, ORANGE STREET 1ST STREET AYOB MOTORS RISSIK STREET, N1 PIETERSBURG LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD, BEJA, MPHENI, ELIM LOUIS TRICHARDT ELIM TAXI RANK SHIRLEY, MBOKOTA, CHAVANI,
NWAXINYAMANIO, GIYANI ELIM ROAD R576 BUNGENI (D3748)

RESTRICTION FROM ELIM NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT AND FROM ELIM
BACKWARDS.

1. NOTE WELL : THIS ROUTE IT ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, THAT IS PROCEEDING
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET PROCEEDING TO RAILWAY STATION AND COMING
BACK. THE SAME STREET INTO SONGOZWI, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER
STREET TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK

1) AOLPLOLB11075 2) MASOCHA BRIGHTON BALOYI 3) BOX 405, HLANGANANI, VHEMBE, 0930 Hlanganani
5 7504305372082 taxi association

4) LLPLOLB10184 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
DISTRICT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA-NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.
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N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.3. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
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DISTRICT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA-NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11075 2) NTSHENGEDZENI ADOLF MUNDALAM1 PO BOX 202, MUKULA, VHEM, BE, 0978
6 7404016295088

4) not available New OL 5) 3 x 23 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Brits (Brits) (Destination) - BrcIp0013310(5201J06205P710049647)ROUTE 9

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM THABAZIMBI TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO BRITZ TAXI RANK VIA:VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN
LEFT R510 ROAD, TURN LEFT R511 ROAD, TURN LEFT R511 AND PROCEED TO BRIT TAXI RANK..

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN RETURN

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
AND RETURN JOURNEY.

7.1.1.2. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Swartklip (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
BrcIp0013313(5201J0520ANT00049650)ROUTE 12

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM THABAZIMBI TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO SWARTKLIP VIA: VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURL LEFT
R510 AND TURN RIGHT D869 TO SWARTKLIP TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIATHE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
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AND RETURN JOURNEY.

7.1.1.3. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Polokwane Rural (Destination) - BrcIp0013316(5201J05100HA10049653)ROUTE 15

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM TAHABAZIMBI TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO POLOKWANE,
DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: VAN DER BIJL STREET, NYLSTROOM.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA P16, P110, P1031, P928, P1-5 AND N1 THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.4. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Anglo Platinum Mine (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
BrcIp0013317(5201J0520AUX00055910)ROUTE 11

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM THABAZIMBI TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO ANGLO PLATINUM MINE VIA: VAN DER BIJL
STREET, R510 TURN LEFT INTO THE MINE AREA, TO MLANJE HOSTEL AND DICHABA HOSTEL, JOIN R510 TO
TUMELA HOSTEL (ANGLO PLATINUM MINE).

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
AND RETURN JOURNEY.

7.1.1.5. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thengwe (Mutale Rural) (Destination) - MUNDALAMO
SCHOLAR(5209HL5209CV10206637)ROUTE 01

SCHOLAR

CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM THEIR RESPECTIVE HOMES TO TSHIKEVHA CHRISTIAN
SCHOOL,TSHEDZA COMPREHENSIVE SCHOOL,LIIVHA COMBINED SCHOOL,THOHOYANDOU SECONDARY
SCHOOL,MARUDE SECONDARY SCHOOL,MAKWARELA PRIMARY SCHOOL,PHASWANA PRIMARY
SCHOOL,VHEMBE FET MAKWARELA CAMPUS,MBALENI PRIMARY SCHOOL,CHRIST THE KING PRIMARY
SCHOOL,TSHIVHASE SECONDARY SCHOOL AND THENGWE SECONDARY SCHOOL.SECONDARY SCHOOL.

TIME TABLE

FOWARD JOURNEY RETURN JOURNEY

TSHIKEVHA CHRISTIAN SCHOOL AT 06H05
TSHEDZA COMPREHENSIVE SCHOOL AT 06H15
PROGRESIVE PRIMARY SCHOOL AT 06H25
LIIVHA COMBINED SCHOOL 06H30
THOHOYANDOU SECONDARY SCHOOL AT 06H35
MARUDE SECONDARY SCHOOL 06H45
MAKWARELA PRIMARY SCHOOL 0655
PHASWANA PRIMARY SCHOOL 07H05
VHEMBE FET MAKWARELA CAMPUS 07H10
MBALENI PRIMARY SCHOOL 07H15
CHRIST THE KING PRIMARY SCHOOL 07H20
TSHIVHASE SECONDARY SCHOOL 07H35
THENGWE SECONDARY SCHOOL 07H55

14H05
14H10

14H25
14H30

14H35
14H45

14H55
15H05

15H10
15H15

15H20
15H35
15H55

7.1.1.6. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thengwe (Mutale Rural) (Destination) - MUNDALAMO
SCHOLAR(5209HL5209CV10206637)ROUTE 01

SCHOLAR

CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM THEIR RESPECTIVE HOMES TO TSHIKEVHA CHRISTIAN
SCHOOL,TSHEDZA COMPREHENSIVE SCHOOL,LIIVHA COMBINED SCHOOL,THOHOYANDOU SECONDARY
SCHOOL,MARUDE SECONDARY SCHOOL,MAKWARELA PRIMARY SCHOOL,PHASWANA PRIMARY
SCHOOL,VHEMBE FET MAKWARELA CAMPUS,MBALENI PRIMARY SCHOOL,CHRIST THE KING PRIMARY
SCHOOL,TSHIVHASE SECONDARY SCHOOL AND THENGWE SECONDARY SCHOOL.SECONDARY SCHOOL.

TIME TABLE
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FOWARD JOURNEY RETURN JOURNEY

TSHIKEVHA CHRISTIAN SCHOOL AT 06H05
TSHEDZA COMPREHENSIVE SCHOOL AT 061-115
PROGRESIVE PRIMARY SCHOOL AT 06H25
LIIVHA COMBINED SCHOOL 06H30
THOHOYANDOU SECONDARY SCHOOL AT 06H35
MARUDE SECONDARY SCHOOL 06H45
MAKWARELA PRIMARY SCHOOL 0655
PHASWANA PRIMARY SCHOOL 07H05
VHEMBE FET MAKWARELA CAMPUS 07H10
MBALENI PRIMARY SCHOOL 07H15
CHRIST THE KING PRIMARY SCHOOL 07H20
TSHIVHASE SECONDARY SCHOOL 07H35
THENGWE SECONDARY SCHOOL 07H55

14H05
14H10

14H25
14H30

14H35
14H45

14H55
15H05

15H10
15H15

15H20
15H35
15H55

7.1.1.7. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thengwe (Mutale Rural) (Destination) - MUNDALAMO
SCHOLAR(5209HL5209CV10206637)ROUTE 01

SCHOLAR

CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM THEIR RESPECTIVE HOMES TO TSHIKEVHA CHRISTIAN
SCHOOL,TSHEDZA COMPREHENSIVE SCHOOL,LIIVHA COMBINED SCHOOL,THOHOYANDOU SECONDARY
SCHOOL,MARUDE SECONDARY SCHOOL,MAKWARELA PRIMARY SCHOOL,PHASWANA PRIMARY
SCHOOL,VHEMBE FET MAKWARELA CAMPUS,MBALENI PRIMARY SCHOOL,CHRIST THE KING PRIMARY
SCHOOL,TSHIVHASE SECONDARY SCHOOL AND THENGWE SECONDARY SCHOOL.SECONDARY SCHOOL.

TIME TABLE

FOWARD JOURNEY RETURN JOURNEY

TSHIKEVHA CHRISTIAN SCHOOL AT 06H05
TSHEDZA COMPREHENSIVE SCHOOL AT 06H15
PROGRESIVE PRIMARY SCHOOL AT 06H25
LIIVHA COMBINED SCHOOL 06H30
THOHOYANDOU SECONDARY SCHOOL AT 06H35
MARUDE SECONDARY SCHOOL 06H45
MAKWARELA PRIMARY SCHOOL 0655
PHASWANA PRIMARY SCHOOL 07H05
VHEMBE FET MAKWARELA CAMPUS 07H10
MBALENI PRIMARY SCHOOL 07H15
CHRIST THE KING PRIMARY SCHOOL 07H20
TSHIVHASE SECONDARY SCHOOL 07H35
THENGWE SECONDARY SCHOOL 07H55

14H05
14H10

14H25
14H30

14H35
14H45

14H55
15H05

15H10
15H15

15H20
15H35
15H55

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) - mundalamo
organised(5209HL5209HL00206636)ROUTEE 02

ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP AND THIER RESONAL EFFECTS FROM ANY POINT WITHIN THE
MUNICIPALITY OF THULAMELA IN VHEMBE TO PLACES WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND
RETURN TO WHERE THE PARTY WAS PICKED,SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT THE CONVEYANCE OF
SUCH GROUP OF PASSENGERS SHALL ONLY BE CONVEYED IF THEY UNDERTAKE FOWARD AND RETURN
JOURNEY WITH SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING.
WEDDING,FUNERAL, SPORTS MEETING,RELIGION GATHERING,EDUCATION, SCHOOL TRIPS,PICNIC OR ANY
OTHER SIMILAR KIND OF ORGANISED GROUP ENTERTAINMENT OR RECREATION.

7.1.2.2. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) - mundalamo
organised(5209HL5209HL00206636)ROUTEE 02

ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP AND THIER RESONAL EFFECTS FROM ANY POINT WITHIN THE
MUNICIPALITY OF THULAMELA IN VHEMBE TO PLACES WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND
RETURN TO WHERE THE PARTY WAS PICKED,SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT THE CONVEYANCE OF
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SUCH GROUP OF PASSENGERS SHALL ONLY BE CONVEYED IF THEY UNDERTAKE FOWARD AND RETURN
JOURNEY WITH SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING.
WEDDING,FUNERAL, SPORTS MEETING,RELIGION GATHERING,EDUCATION, SCHOOL TRIPS,PICNIC OR ANY
OTHER SIMILAR KIND OF ORGANISED GROUP ENTERTAINMENT OR RECREATION.

7.1.2.3. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) - mundalamo
organised(5209HL5209HL00206636)ROUTEE 02

ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP AND THIER RESONAL EFFECTS FROM ANY POINT WITHIN THE
MUNICIPALITY OF THULAMELA IN VHEMBE TO PLACES WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND
RETURN TO WHERE THE PARTY WAS PICKED,SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT THE CONVEYANCE OF
SUCH GROUP OF PASSENGERS SHALL ONLY BE CONVEYED IF THEY UNDERTAKE FOWARD AND RETURN
JOURNEY WITH SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING.
WEDDING,FUNERAL, SPORTS MEETING,RELIGION GATHERING,EDUCATION, SCHOOL TRIPS,PICNIC OR ANY
OTHER SIMILAR KIND OF ORGANISED GROUP ENTERTAINMENT OR RECREATION.

1) AOLPLOLB11075 2) TINYIKO EWERT RINGANI 3) P 0 BOX 226, ELIM HOSPITAL, VHEMBE, 0960
8 7708095330081 Hlanganani taxi association

4) LLPLOLB5852 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Riverplaats (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1063(5208JD5208T400045146)ROUTE 8 (EIGHT): ELIM TO RIVERPLAATS VIA LEMANA

DEPARTURE ELIM TAXI RANK D4 LEMANA COLLEGE TO RIVERPLAATS, LOADING AND OFF LOADING,
FORWARD JOURNEY, FROM ELIM, VIA LEMANA, MAGANGENI, BUSHBUCK RIDGE PROCEED TO RIVER PLAATS.

RETURN JOURNEY
FROM RIVERPLAATS CLINIC PROCEED TO ROSHBUCK, MAGANGENI; VIA LEMANA PROCEED INTO ELIM TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. Riverplaats (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1064(5208T45208JDO0045147)ROUTE NINE

RIVERPLAATS TO ELIM TAXI RANK

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM RIVERPLAATS CASH STORE PROCEED TO MBHOKOTA VILLAGE ALONG D3831 ROAD
PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM -GIYANI ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED DIZA HIGH WAY, SHIRLEY, NJAKA-NJAKA
TRIBAL AUTHORITY, WATERVALL LOCATION, PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM ELIM TAXIR ANK PROCEED NJAKA-NJAKA TRIBA AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA DIZA
HIGH WAY PROCEED ALONG R576 ROAD AND TURN RIGHT PROCEED TO RIVERPLAATS CASH STORE AT
RIVERPLAATS VILLAGE.

7.1.1.3. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
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HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Elim-Njakanjaka (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Riverplaats (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1063(5208JD5208T400045146)ROUTE 8 (EIGHT): ELIM TO RIVERPLAATS VIA LEMANA

DEPARTURE ELIM TAXI RANK D4 LEMANA COLLEGE TO RIVERPLAATS, LOADING AND OFF LOADING,
FORWARD JOURNEY, FROM ELIM, VIA LEMANA, MAGANGENI, BUSHBUCK RIDGE PROCEED TO RIVER PLAATS.

RETURN JOURNEY
FROM RIVERPLAATS CLINIC PROCEED TO ROSHBUCK, MAGANGENI; VIA LEMANA PROCEED INTO ELIM TAXI
RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11076 2) MPHO GIFT MANENA 79041254260863) PO BOX 575, VHUFULI, VHEMBE, 0971
7

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - ROUTE

METER TAXI

CONVEYANCE OF PASSENGERS FROM 210 HOTEL IN SIBASA TO ANY POINT WITHIN A RADIOUS OF 4KM
FROM 210 HOTEL ON MPHAPHULI LOC.278 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU TO ANY POINTS WITHIN A RADIOUS OF
10KM THE MENTIONED 210 HOTEL.VEHICLE TO BE STATIONED AT 210 HOTEL. - MANENA MG(LPOMANENA
MG0206654)ROUTE

METER TAXI

CONVEYANCE OF PASSENGERS FROM 210 HOTEL IN SIBASA TO ANY POINT WITHIN A RADIOUS OF 4KM
FROM 210 HOTEL ON MPHAPHULI LOC.278 DISTRICT THOHOYANDOU TO ANY POINTS WITHIN A RADIOUS OF
10KM THE MENTIONED 210 HOTEL.VEHICLE TO BE STATIONED AT 210 HOTEL.

1) AOLPLOLB11076 2) NDWAKHULU JOSEPH MABOHO
8 2014/158647/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 29 (Seating) + 10 (Standing)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) PO BOX 109, TSHAKHUMA, VHEMBE, 0951

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Tshakhuma (Thohayandou) (Origin), MBILWI (Thohoyandou Rural) (Destination) - MABOHO
FIRETECH(520AFM520AID00206668)ROUTE 01

SCHOLAR

CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM TSHAKHUMA TO MBILWI VIA TSHAKHUMA MUSANDA
,GWAMASENGA,LWAMONDO AND RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Tshakhuma (Thohayandou) (Origin), Tshakhuma (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
FIRE(520AFM520AFM00206667)ROUTE 02
ORGANISED
CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP FROM ANY POINTS WITHIN VHEMBE DISTRICT TO PLACES WITIHN
SOUTH AFRICAN BORDER AND RETURN TO WHERE THE GROUP WAS PICKED WITH SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE
LIKE ATTENDING MEETINGS ,SOCCER,FUNERALS AND ANY OTHER ORGANISED EVENT.
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1) AOLPLOLB11077 2) MALEKUTU JOHANNES MOHALE 3) PO BOX 260, SOEKMEKAAR, CAPRICORN, 0810
2 6401035629082 Sekgosese Taxi Association

4) LLPLOLB52368 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Mamaila (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Indian centre Polokwane (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1308(520AK1520AJY00047735)ROUTE THREE
FORWARD ROUTE
FROM MAMAILA WHOLESALERS TAXI RANK DISTRICT MOPANI TO POLOKWANE ORIENTAL PLAZA TAXI RANK
DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA CHABELANG VILLAGE, ITIRELENG VILLAGE, THAKGALANE VILLAGE, MAGISTRATE
OFFICE,VIA SEKGOSESE, AND IN TO SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK, INTO R36, NTHABISENG, TURN LEFT TO
MOKGANYA, MOKOMENE, RAMATJOWE, BOTLOKWA HEALTH CENTRE, TURN LEFT INTO N1 INTO LANDROS
MARE, TURN RIGHT INTO EXCELSIOR, TURN RIGHT INTO ORIENTAL PLAZA.
NO LOADING BETWEEN MACHAKA AND MOKOMENE VILLAGES

RETURN ROUTE
FROM ORIENTAL PLAZA TAXI RANK IN POLOKWANE TO MAMAILA WHOLESALERS TAXI RANK. TURN LEFT
INTO EXCELSIOR STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARKET, TURN RIGHT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO MATO TO
BOTLOKWA HEALTH CENTRE, THROUGH RAMATJOWE, MOKOMENE, MOKGANYA, TURN RIGHT TO
NTHABISENG, TURN LEFT INTO R36, TURN RIGHT INTO SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK, SEKGOSESE, MAGISTRATE
OFFICE, THAKGALANE VILLAGE, CHABELANG VILLAGE AND MAMAILA WHOLESALERS TAXI RANK.
NO LOADING BETWEEN MACHAKA AND MOKOMENE VILLAGES

7.1.1.2. Soekmekaar (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1309(520AK15100C310047736)ROUTE
4.

FROM SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MAKHADO ELTIVILLAS SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI
RANK DISTRICT VHEMBE VIA ROAD R36, N1 NORTH, BANDELIERKOP, LALAPANZI HOTEL, ADAMS APPLE
HOTEL, MAKHADO TOWN, RISSK STREET, ELTIVILLAS SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD JOURNEY IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Mamaila (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Louis Trichardt) (Destination) -
BRCLP1310(520AK252081010047737)ROUTE 5.

FROM MAMAILA VILLAGE DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MAKHADO TOWN ELTIVILLAS SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI
RANK DISTRICT VHEMBE VIA SERENI VILLAGE, MASHAMBA VILLAGE, ELIM HOSPITAL, N1 SOUTH INTO
MAKHADO TOWN, RISSIK STREET, ELTIVILLAS SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. Mamaila ( Polokwane Rural) (Origin), ModjadjisklooF (Destination) - BRCLP1311(520AK251000910047738)ROUTE 6.

FROM MAMAILA VILLAGE DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MODJADJISKLOOF TAXI RANK DISTRICT MOPANI VIA
SENWAMOKGOPE VILLAGE, LEMONDOKOP VILLAGE, BONGANI, R81, MOOKETSI, R36, BRANDBONTJIES,
MODJADJISKLOOF BOTHA STREET, MODJADJISKLOOF TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.5. Soekmekaar (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), ModjadjisklooF (Destination) - BRCLP1306(520AK151000910047733)ROUTE
1.

FROM SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MODJADJISKLOOF TAXI RANK DISTRICT MOPANI
VIA R36, SOEKMEKAAR PROVINCIAL TRAFFIC STATION, GOUD PLAAS, MOOKETSI, BRAND BONTJIES, BOTHA
STREET, AND LEFT INTO MODJADJISKLOOF TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. Mamaila (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Soekmekaar (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
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BRCLP1307(520AK1520AK200047734)ROUTE 2.

FROM MAMAILA WHOLESALERS TAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK DISTRICT
CAPRICORN VIA CHABELANG VILLAGE, ITIRELENG VILLAGE, THAKGALANE VILLAGE, MAGISTRATE
OFFICE,VIA SEKGOSESE, AND IN TO SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK .

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJEC TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Soekmekaar (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1309(520AK15100C310047736)ROUTE
4.

FROM SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MAKHADO ELTIVILLAS SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI
RANK DISTRICT VHEMBE VIA ROAD R36, N1 NORTH, BANDELIERKOP, LALAPANZI HOTEL, ADAMS APPLE
HOTEL, MAKHADO TOWN, RISSK STREET, ELTIVILLAS SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD JOURNEY IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Mamaila (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Soekmekaar (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1307(520AK1520AK200047734)ROUTE 2.

FROM MAMAILA WHOLESALERS TAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK DISTRICT
CAPRICORN VIA CHABELANG VILLAGE, ITIRELENG VILLAGE, THAKGALANE VILLAGE, MAGISTRATE
OFFICE,VIA SEKGOSESE, AND IN TO SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK .

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJEC TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.3. Soekmekaar (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), ModjadjisklooF (Destination) - BRCLP1306(520AK151000910047733)ROUTE
1.

FROM SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MODJADJISKLOOF TAXI RANK DISTRICT MOPANI
VIA R36, SOEKMEKAAR PROVINCIAL TRAFFIC STATION, GOUD PLAAS, MOOKETSI, BRAND BONTJIES, BOTHA
STREET, AND LEFT INTO MODJADJISKLOOF TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11078 2) Mapheana Hermans Makwela 3) Box 5272, Podiphatswa, Thabazimbi, 0386 Regorogile
6 6008185505085 Taxi Association

4) LLPLOLB17759 Replacement of Vehicle 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP00133018(5201J0520AW500058566)ROUTE 16

FROM THABAZIMBI TAXI RANK AT VANDERBILJ STREET TONORTHAM VIA SMASH-BLOCK ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTES: TURN LEFT R510, AND TURN RIGHT D1590 SMASHBLOCK AND TURN RIGHT R510 TO
NORTHAM. LOAD AND OFFLOADING ALONG THE WAY AND BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.2. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP00133019(5201J05201J800058567)ROUTE 17

FORWARD ROUTE

FROM THABAZIMBI TAXI RANK AT VAN DER BIJL STREET TO NORTHAM. ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTES:
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TURN LEFT R510 AND PROCEED TO NORTHAM TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD ALONG THE WAY. OFFLOAD
AND LOAD NORTHAM TAXI RANK: BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTES

7.1.1.3. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Holfontein (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
BrcIp001335(5201J0520AMF00049642)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM THABAZIMBI TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO HOLFONTEIN VIA: KRAALHOEK, MOPYANE
MMANTSERRE, SWARTKLIP TAXI RANK, R510 ROAD, TURN RIGHT D1649 AND TURN LEFT TO HOLFONTEIN.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
AND RETURN JOURNEY

7.1.1.4. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Brits (Brits) (Destination) - BrcIp0013310(5201J06205P710049647)ROUTE 9

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM THABAZIMBI TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO BRITZ TAXI RANK VIA:VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN
LEFT R510 ROAD, TURN LEFT R511 ROAD, TURN LEFT R511 AND PROCEED TO BRIT TAXI RANK..

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN RETURN

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
AND RETURN JOURNEY.

7.1.1.5. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Swartklip (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
BrcIp0013313(5201J0520ANT00049650)ROUTE 12

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM THABAZIMBI TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO SWARTKLIP VIA: VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURL LEFT
R510 AND TURN RIGHT D869 TO SWARTKLIP TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIATHE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
AND RETURN JOURNEY.

7.1.1.6. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Polokwane Rural (Destination) - BrcIp0013316(5201J05100HA10049653)ROUTE 15

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM TAHABAZIMBI TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO POLOKWANE,
DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: VAN DER BIJL STREET, NYLSTROOM.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA P16, P110, P1031, P928, P1-5 AND N1 THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.7. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Anglo Platinum Mine (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
BrcIp0013317(5201J0520AUX00055910)ROUTE 11

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM THABAZIMBI TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO ANGLO PLATINUM MINE VIA: VAN DER BIJL
STREET, R510 TURN LEFT INTO THE MINE AREA, TO MLANJE HOSTEL AND DICHABA HOSTEL, JOIN R510 TO
TUMELA HOSTEL (ANGLO PLATINUM MINE).

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
AND RETURN JOURNEY.

1) AOLPLOLB11079 2) NTSHENGEDZENI NANCY MULELE 3) P.O. Box 67, NZHELELE, VHEMBE, 0993
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I bouol tut touol
4) not available New OL 5) 3 x 65 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Migavhini (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Migavhini (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) - mulele
mulele(5208KR5208KR00206728)ROUTE

ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PASSENGERS FROM NZHELELE MIGAVHINI FOR TOURIRNG AROUND THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA ATTENDING MEETINGS,SPORTS, AND OTHERS.

7.1.1.2. Migavhini (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Migavhini (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) - mulele
mulele(5208KR5208KR00206728)ROUTE

ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PASSENGERS FROM NZHELELE MIGAVHINI FOR TOURIRNG AROUND THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA ATTENDING MEETINGS,SPORTS, AND OTHERS.

7.1.1.3. Migavhini (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Migavhini (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) - mulele
mulele(5208KR5208KR00206728)ROUTE

ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PASSENGERS FROM NZHELELE MIGAVHINI FOR TOURIRNG AROUND THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA ATTENDING MEETINGS,SPORTS, AND OTHERS.

1) AOLPLOLB11079 2) Morebodi Denis Leinana 5501165847080) P.O. Box 271, NORTHAM, Waterberg, 0360
4 NORTHAM TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB14106 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Dikweipi (Mankwe-Madikwe Rural) (Destination) -
BrcIp11101(5201J862012P10048992)ROUTE 2

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO DIKWEIPI VIA:
R510 ROAD, CROSS RAILWAY LINE, SANDFONTEIN, WELGEVAL, LEROME
TO DIKWEIPI.

RETURN JOURNEY : VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.2. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Sefikile (Mankwe-Madikwe Rural) (Destination) -
BrcIp11102(5201J86201J610048993)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO SEFIKLE TAXI RANK VIA: JOIN R510 ROAD, TURN
RIGHT AND ENTER SEFIKILE TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.3. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Ramokokastad (Mankwe-Madikwe Rural) (Destination) -
BrcIp11103(5201J86201JD10048994)
ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO RAMOKOKA
STAD VIA: JOIN ROAD TO BRITZ, RAMOKOKA/ PHADI, TURN RIGHT, PROCEED TO MOGORONG VILLAGE, JOIN
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PHADI ROAD, TURN RIGHT TO ROMOKOKA STAD.
RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.4. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Timela (Thabazimbi) (Destination) - BrcIp11104(5201J8520AM900048998)ROUTE
5

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO TIMELA MINE TAXI RANK VIA: R510 ROAD NORTH TO
TIMELA MINE TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.5. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Northarm Platinum Mine (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
BrcIp11105(5201J8520AMJ00048999)ROUTE 6

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO NORTHAM PLATINUM MINE VIA: JOIN R510 ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AND LEFT TO THE HOSTEL AND TO THE TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.6. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Schilpadnest (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
BrcIp11106(5201J8520AMA00049000)ROUTE 7

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO SCHILPADNEST VIA: JOIN R510 ROAD TO NORTH
PASS CHROMITE, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TO SCHILPADNEST.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.7. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Dichaba (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
BrcIp11107(5201J8520AMB00049001)ROUTE 8

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO DICHABA VIA: JOIN R510 ROAD, SMATCHBLOCK
PLATINUM MINE, TURNLEFT AND LEFT AGAIN UNTIL MLANTJE HOSTEL, RETHABILE VILLAGE AND TO
DICHABA.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.8. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP767620(5201J81000Z710200028)ROUTE 9

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHARM/PRETORIA/JOHANNESBURG

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ALONG BOTHA STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO BRITS/NORTHAM
ROAD, PROCEED TO CROCODILE RIVER, JOIN R511 PROCEED TO BRITS TAXI RANK
OFF-LOADING/LOADING,PROCEED WITH R511 JOIN R514 TO HERCULES,PROCEED TO BOSMAN TAXI RANK
OFF-LOADING AND LOADING,TURN TO CHURCH STREET PASS ATTREDGEVILLE AND PROCEED UNTIL R511
PROCEED ON R511 TO DIEPSLOOT TURN LEFT AND PROCEED TO MIDRAND ROAD PROCEED ON AND TURN
RIGHT TO N1,TURN LEFT TO M31 JOE SLOVO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO CLAIM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NOORD STREET, OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS BE OFF-LOADED AND LOADED AT BOSMAN ONLY ON THE
RETURN JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE TURN LEFT FROM N1 TO R511 HARTEBEESPOORTDAM PROCEED TO SCHOEMANVILLE
PROCEED WITH R511 TO NORTHAM.
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7.1.1.9. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Rustenburg (Rustenburg) (Destination) -
BrcIp11111(5201J86204Y110048935)FORWARD JOURNEY

ROUTE 1

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO RUSTENBURG
(NORTH WEST PROVINCE) VIA: JOIN R510 ROAD TO RUSTENBURG TAXI
RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Rustenburg (Rustenburg) (Destination) -
BrcIp11111(5201J86204Y110048935)FORWARD JOURNEY

ROUTE 1

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO RUSTENBURG
(NORTH WEST PROVINCE) VIA: JOIN R510 ROAD TO RUSTENBURG TAXI
RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.1.2. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Dikweipi (Mankwe-Madikwe Rural) (Destination) -
BrcIp11101(5201J862012P10048992)ROUTE 2

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO DIKWEIPI VIA:
R510 ROAD, CROSS RAILWAY LINE, SANDFONTEIN, WELGEVAL, LEROME
TO DIKWEIPI.

RETURN JOURNEY : VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.1.3. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Sefikile (Mankwe-Madikwe Rural) (Destination) -
BrcIp11102(5201J86201J610048993)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO SEFIKLE TAXI RANK VIA: JOIN R510 ROAD, TURN
RIGHT AND ENTER SEFIKILE TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.1.4. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Ramokokastad (Mankwe-Madikwe Rural) (Destination) -
BrcIp11103(5201J86201JD10048994)
ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO RAMOKOKA
STAD VIA: JOIN ROAD TO BRITZ, RAMOKOKA/ PHADI, TURN RIGHT, PROCEED TO MOGORONG VILLAGE, JOIN
PHADI ROAD, TURN RIGHT TO ROMOKOKA STAD.
RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.1.5. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Dichaba (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
BrcIp11107(5201J8520AMB00049001)ROUTE 8

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO DICHABA VIA: JOIN R510 ROAD, SMATCHBLOCK
PLATINUM MINE, TURNLEFT AND LEFT AGAIN UNTIL MLANTJE HOSTEL, RETHABILE VILLAGE AND TO
DICHABA.

81

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 335

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.1.6. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Schilpadnest (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
BrcIp11106(5201J8520AMA00049000)ROUTE 7

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO SCHILPADNEST VIA: JOIN R510 ROAD TO NORTH
PASS CHROMITE, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TO SCHILPADNEST.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.1.7. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Northarm Platinum Mine (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
BrcIp11105(5201J8520AMJ00048999)ROUTE 6

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO NORTHAM PLATINUM MINE VIA: JOIN R510 ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AND LEFT TO THE HOSTEL AND TO THE TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.1.8. Northam (Thabazimbi Rural) (Origin), Timela (Thabazimbi) (Destination) - BrcIp11104(5201J8520AM900048998)ROUTE
5

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NORTHAM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO TIMELA MINE TAXI RANK VIA: R510 ROAD NORTH TO
TIMELA MINE TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

1) AOLPLOLB11080 2) MARIA NDOU 2012/118923/07
3

4) not available New OL
6)

3) PO BOX 1168, SIBASA, VHEMBE, 0970

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Makwarela (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou Rural (Destination) - NDOU NDOU(5209HT5100KU00206748)ROUTE

SCHOLAR

CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM MAKWARELA AT 06H00 TO MBALENI AT 06H20,MBILWI AT 06H45 AND
PROCEED TO TSHIKEVHA AT 07H20.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Makwarela (Thohayandou) (Origin), Makwarela (Thohayandou) (Destination) - NDOU
M(5209HT5209HT00206746)ROUTE

ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP FROM MAKWARELA IN VHEMBE DISTRICT TO PLACES WITHIN THE
BOARDER OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

1) AOLPLOLB11081 2) LANGANANI EUGENE MAGIDI
0 7410105160083

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) PO BOX 2752, MAGIDI, VHEMBE, 0970
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7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Mbaleni (Thohayandou) (Destination) - MAGIDI
SCHOL(5209HL5209HU00206762)ROUTE 02

SCHOLAR

CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM THEIR RESPECTIVE HOMES TO THOHOYANDOU SECONDARY
SCHOOL,MAKWARELA SECONDARY SCHOOL , BERGFLAM SECONDARY SCHOOL,MBALEN1 PRIMARY
SCHOOL,PRGRESIVE PRIMARY SCHOOL,AND PROCEED TO UNIVERCITY OF VENDA.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
MAGID1(5209HL5209HL00206760)ROUTE

ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP FROM ANY POINTS WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY OF THULAMELA IN
VHEMBE DISTRICT TO ANY PLACE WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN TO WHERE THE
PARTY. WAS PICKED,SUBJECT TO THE CONDOTION THAT THE CONVEYANCE OF SUCH GROUP OF
PASSENGERS SHALL ONLY BE ATTENDED ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING.SPOTRS,WEDDING,CHURCH,
FUNERAL,SCOOL TRIPS,MEETINGS, OR ANY KIND OF ORGANISED ENTERTAINMENT RECREATION

1) AOLPLOLB11081 2) NDHAMBI TRADING ENTERPRISE 3) P.O.BOX2792, GIYANI, MOPANI, 0826
3 2012/122873/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - MOPANI
NDHAMBI(5208KJ5208KJ00206770)CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS
FROM HOUSE N0304 SECTION A TO NHLETELO EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT,SECTION A, SECTION
D1,SECTION D2,SECTION E, SECTUION F AND PROCEED TO SECTION B(KREMETART)

RETURN JOURNEY
FROM SECTION B (KREMETART)TO MAUNTAIN VIEW,SECTION B EXTENSION THE PROCEED TO
NHLETELOEARLY CHILD HOOD DEVELOPMENT

AFTERNOON TRIPS
FROM NHLETELO EARLY CHILDHOOD SECTION EXTENSION, MAUNTAIN VIEW, SECTION D,D2,SECTION
E.SECTION F AND PROCEED TO SECTION B KREMETART,AND RETURN BACK TO SECTION A FOR PARKING

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - MOPANI
NKUA1(5208KJ5208KJ00206771)ROUTE TWO

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES
FROM SECTION A IN GIYANI MOPANI DISTRICT LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO ALL PLACES WITHIN THE REPUBLIC
OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN , SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT THE GROUP/ INDIVIDUAL MAY BE
CONVEYED AS A UNIT WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE
FOLLOWING:WEDDING, CHURCH SERVICES,FUNERALS,EDUCATIONAL TOURS, SPORTS ACTIVITIES AND
POLITICAL GATHERINGS.

1) AOLPLOLB11081 2) LONG WHARF INVESTMENTS PTY 3) PO BOX 413, ONVERWACHT, WATERBERG, 0555
9 200202752307

4) not available New OL 5) 2 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
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7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - LPKH01(5201KK5201KK00206772)THE CONVEYANCE OF
MEDUPI POWER STATION EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA VILLAGE IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE CONVEYING WORKERS
TO MEDUPI POWER STATION,VIA SHONGOANE,LEPHALALE TOWN,ONVERWACHT,MARAPONG AND THEN
PROCEED TO MEDUPI POWER STATION AND RETURNN REVERSEOUTE I VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.2. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - LPKH01(5201KK5201KK00206772)THE CONVEYANCE OF
MEDUPI POWER STATION EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA VILLAGE IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE CONVEYING WORKERS
TO MEDUPI POWER STATION,VIA SHONGOANE,LEPHALALE TOWN,ONVERWACHT,MARAPONG AND THEN
PROCEED TO MEDUPI POWER STATION AND RETURNN REVERSEOUTE I VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

1) AOLPLOLB11082 2) GADISHI JOHANNES MABOTJA 3) P 0 BOX 2131, MAHWELERENG, WATERBERG,
0 5311175278080 0626

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Potgietersrus (Potgietersrus) (Origin), Potgietersrus (Potgietersrus) (Destination) -
MNU12(5201NE5201NE00206773)THE CONVEYANCE ANGOL PLATINUM MINE EMPLOYEES:
ROUTE 1:FROM GA MAGONGOA IN MOKOPANE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE,VIA CHROM
PARK IN MOKOPANE TOWN AND TURN BACK TO ANGLO PLATINUM MINE USING THE SAME ROUTE IN
REVERSE.

ROUTE 2:THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES:
FROM STAND NUMBER 497 ZONE 2 GA MAGONGOA VILLAGE IN MOKOPANE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN
LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE IN REVERSE.

1) AOLPLOLB11082 2) MAILA'SONS PTY LTD 201221915407 3) P 0 BOX 4962, MOKOPANE, WATERBERG, 0600
1

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Potgietersrus (Potgietersrus) (Origin), Potgietersrus (Potgietersrus) (Destination) -
MINUYHO(5201NE5201NE00206774)THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES:
FROM HOUSE NUMBER 47 ACE KGOSANA STREET IN MOKOPANE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO
PROVINCE TO PLACES WITHI THE BOUNDARIES OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN
REVERSE.
SUBJECT TO THE EXPRESS CONDITION THAT NO INTERMEDIATE PASSENGERS BE LOADED OR OFF LOADED
ALONG THE WAY.SUCH PARTIES OR GROUP OF PASSENGERS WILL BE CONVEYED WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL
PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
WEDDINGS,PICNICS,SPORTS,CHURCH SERVICES AND ALL OTHER KINDS OF ENTERTAINMENTS.

1) AOLPLOLB11082 2) MBOFHO CONSULTING & 3) P 0 BOX 54, POLOKWANE, CAPRICORN, 0700
2 PROJECTMANAGERS 200722907123

4) not available New OL 5) 6 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - MBH098(5201KK5201KK00206775)ROUTE 1:
THE CONVEYANCE OF MOKWALE CONSULTING EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO DINYALA IN LEPHALALE,VIA
SHONGOANE,LEPHALALE TOWN,ONVERWACHT,MARAPONG,TURN BACK TO LEPHALALE TOWN AND
PROCEED TO DINYALA,AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
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ROUTE 2:
THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES:
FROM SELEKA VILLAGE IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO PLACES WITHIN
THE BOUNDARIES OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
SUBJECT TO THE EXPRESS CONDITION THAT NO INTERMEDIATE PASSENGERS BE LOADED OR OFF LOADED
ALONG THE WAY.SUCH PARTIES OR GROUP OF PASSENGERS WILL BECONVEYED WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL
PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
EDDINGS,PICNICS,SPORTS,CHURCH SERVICES AND ALL OTHER KINDS OF ENTERTAINMENTS.

7.1.1.2. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - MBH098(5201KK5201KK00206775)ROUTE 1:
THE CONVEYANCE OF MOKWALE CONSULTING EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO DINYALA IN LEPHALALE,VIA
SHONGOANE,LEPHALALE TOWN,ONVERWACHT,MARAPONG,TURN BACK TO LEPHALALE TOWN AND
PROCEED TO DINYALA,AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
ROUTE 2:
THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES:
FROM SELEKA VILLAGE IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO PLACES WITHIN
THE BOUNDARIES OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
SUBJECT TO THE EXPRESS CONDITION THAT NO INTERMEDIATE PASSENGERS BE LOADED OR OFF LOADED
ALONG THE WAY.SUCH PARTIES OR GROUP OF PASSENGERS WILL BECONVEYED WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL
PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
EDDINGS,PICNICS,SPORTS,CHURCH SERVICES AND ALL OTHER KINDS OF ENTERTAINMENTS.

7.1.1.3. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - MBH098(5201KK5201KK00206775)ROUTE 1:
THE CONVEYANCE OF MOKWALE CONSULTING EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO DINYALA IN LEPHALALE,VIA
SHONGOANE,LEPHALALE TOWN,ONVERWACHT,MARAPONG,TURN BACK TO LEPHALALE TOWN AND
PROCEED TO DINYALA,AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
ROUTE 2:
THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES:
FROM SELEKA VILLAGE IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO PLACES WITHIN
THE BOUNDARIES OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
SUBJECT TO THE EXPRESS CONDITION THAT NO INTERMEDIATE PASSENGERS BE LOADED OR OFF LOADED
ALONG THE WAY.SUCH PARTIES OR GROUP OF PASSENGERS WILL BECONVEYED WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL
PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
EDDINGS,PICNICS,SPORTS,CHURCH SERVICES AND ALL OTHER KINDS OF ENTERTAINMENTS.

7.1.1.4. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - MBH098(5201KK5201KK00206775)ROUTE 1:
THE CONVEYANCE OF MOKWALE CONSULTING EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO DINYALA IN LEPHALALE,VIA
SHONGOANE,LEPHALALE TOWN,ONVERWACHT,MARAPONG,TURN BACK TO LEPHALALE TOWN AND
PROCEED TO DINYALA,AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
ROUTE 2:
THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES:
FROM SELEKA VILLAGE IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO PLACES WITHIN
THE BOUNDARIES OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
SUBJECT TO THE EXPRESS CONDITION THAT NO INTERMEDIATE PASSENGERS BE LOADED OR OFF LOADED
ALONG THE WAY.SUCH PARTIES OR GROUP OF PASSENGERS WILL BECONVEYED WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL
PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
EDDINGS,PICNICS,SPORTS,CHURCH SERVICES AND ALL OTHER KINDS OF ENTERTAINMENTS.

7.1.1.5. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - MBH098(5201KK5201KK00206775)ROUTE 1:
THE CONVEYANCE OF MOKWALE CONSULTING EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO DINYALA IN LEPHALALE,VIA
SHONGOANE,LEPHALALE TOWN,ONVERWACHT,MARAPONG,TURN BACK TO LEPHALALE TOWN AND
PROCEED TO DINYALA,AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
ROUTE 2:
THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES:
FROM SELEKA VILLAGE IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO PLACES WITHIN
THE BOUNDARIES OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
SUBJECT TO THE EXPRESS CONDITION THAT NO INTERMEDIATE PASSENGERS BE LOADED OR OFF LOADED
ALONG THE WAY.SUCH PARTIES OR GROUP OF PASSENGERS WILL BECONVEYED WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL
PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
EDDINGS,PICNICS,SPORTS,CHURCH SERVICES AND ALL OTHER KINDS OF ENTERTAINMENTS.

7.1.1.6. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - MBH098(5201KK5201KK00206775)ROUTE 1:
THE CONVEYANCE OF MOKWALE CONSULTING EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO DINYALA IN LEPHALALE,VIA
SHONGOANE,LEPHALALE TOWN,ONVERWACHT,MARAPONG,TURN BACK TO LEPHALALE TOWN AND
PROCEED TO DINYALA,AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
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ROUTE 2:
THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES:
FROM SELEKA VILLAGE IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO PLACES WITHIN
THE BOUNDARIES OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
SUBJECT TO THE EXPRESS CONDITION THAT NO INTERMEDIATE PASSENGERS BE LOADED OR OFF LOADED
ALONG THE WAY.SUCH PARTIES OR GROUP OF PASSENGERS WILL BECONVEYED WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL
PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
EDDINGS,PICNICS,SPORTS,CHURCH SERVICES AND ALL OTHER KINDS OF ENTERTAINMENTS.

1) AOLPLOLB11082 2) RELIABLE SERVANT TRANS & SUPPL36 P 0 BOX 4492, ENKELBULT, WATERBERG, 0556
4 201200145207

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - RELI768(5201KK5201KK00206776)THE CONVEYANCE OF
MEDUPI POWER STATION EMPLOYEES:
FROM MARAPONG IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPOP PROVINCE,VIA
ONVERWACHT,LEPHALALE TOWN AND THEN PROCEED TO MEDUPI POWER STATION AND RETURN VIA THE
SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

FURTHER CONDITIONS ARE:
TRIP NOT TO START OR END ON A TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11082 2) THM PROJECT AND TRADING 3) 26 RIETHAAN CRESENT LIEFDE EN VREDE,
5 201222174907 MULBARTON, GAUTENG, 2190

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - THMPRO9(5201KK5201KK00206777)THE CONVEYANCE
OF MEDUPI POWER STATION EMPLOYEES:
FROM MARAPONG IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE, VIA
ONVERWACHT,LEPHALLAE TOWN AND THEN PROCEED TO MEDUPI POWER STATION AND RETURN VIA THE
SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
FURTHER CONDITIONS ARE:
TRIP NOT TO START OR END ON A TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11082 2) TSHINYALANI VICTOR MBAMBALE 3) BOX 12629, THOHOYANDOU, VHEMBE, 0950
6 6711055077081

4) LLPLOLB64389 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 32 (Seating) + 11 (Standing)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Bus-type-service

7.1.1.1. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
MBAMBALE04(5209HL5209HL00206780)THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES AUTHORITIES FROM
HOUSE NO 2282 BLOCK J TO PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF SOUTH AFRICA.

7.1.1.2. Vhufuli (Thohayandou) (Origin), Shayandima (Thohayandou) (Destination) - MBAMBALE(5208MF520AFL00191571)THE
CONVEYANCE OF PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE:FROM VHUFULI HEADMANS KRAALON CHIBASE
LOCATION 213 DISTRICT VHEMBE TO MAKWARELA GOVERNMENT OFFICES ON MPHAPHULI LOC 278
DISTRICT VHEMBE VIA THE FOLLOWING PLACES BOTH FALLING UNDER THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF
VHEMBE
MAKHUVHA ON CHIBASE LOC
TSHITEREKE ON CHIBASA
VONDWE ON CHIBASE
DZINGAHE ON MPHAPHULI
MAKWARELA ON MPHAPHULI
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THOHOYANDOU ON MPHAPHULI
SHAYANDIMA ON MPHAPHULI
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRAVERSES THE SAME ROUTE

TIME TABLE:FORWARD JOURNEY
MAKHUVHA 05H30,07H15,10H05,16H15
TSHITERE 05H35,
VONDWE
NGUDZA
DZINGAHE
MAKWARELA
THOHOYANDOU
SHAYANDIMA
RETURN JOURNEY TRANSVERSES THE SAME ROUTE
SHAYANDIMA
THOHOYANDOU
MAKWARELA
DZINGAHE
NGUDZA
VONDWE
TSHITEREKE
MAKHUVHA

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Bus-type-service

7.2.1.1. Vhufuli (Thohayandou) (Origin), Shayandima (Thohayandou) (Destination) - MBAMBALE(5208MF520AFL00191571)THE
CONVEYANCE OF PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE:FROM VHUFULI HEADMANS KRAALON CHIBASE
LOCATION 213 DISTRICT VHEMBE TO MAKWARELA GOVERNMENT OFFICES ON MPHAPHULI LOC 278
DISTRICT VHEMBE VIA THE FOLLOWING PLACES BOTH FALLING UNDER THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF
VHEMBE
MAKHUVHA ON CHIBASE LOC
TSHITEREKE ON CHIBASA
VONDWE ON CHIBASE
DZINGAHE ON MPHAPHULI
MAKWARELA ON MPHAPHULI
THOHOYANDOU ON MPHAPHULI
SHAYANDIMA ON MPHAPHULI
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRAVERSES THE SAME ROUTE

TIME TABLE:FORWARD JOURNEY
MAKHUVHA 05H30,07H15,10H05,16H15
TSHITERE 05H35,
VONDWE
NGUDZA
DZINGAHE
MAKWARELA
THOHOYANDOU
SHAYANDIMA
RETURN JOURNEY TRANSVERSES THE SAME ROUTE
SHAYANDIMA
THOHOYANDOU
MAKWARELA
DZINGAHE
NGUDZA
VONDWE
TSHITEREKE
MAKHUVHA

1) AOLPLOLB11083 2) KALANTSO DAVID NCHABELENG 3) P 0 BOX 1115, MASEMOLA, SEKHUKHUNE, 1060
0 5509035507081 MASEMOLA TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB12937 Replacement of Vehicle 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service
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7.1.1.1. Ga-Masemola/Moshate (Makhuduthamaga Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg South (Destination) -
BrcIp8003(52098111008Z10048846)ROUTE 2

FROM MASEMOLA TAXI RANK DISTRICT SEKHUKHUNE, LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO JOHANNESBURG, GAUTEN
PROVINCE VIA: MARBLE HALL, R573, LIBANGENI ROAD, CULLINAN, MAMELODI, TSAMAYYA ROAD,
DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TSAMAYA ROAD, WAVERLY ROAD, CR SWARD ROAD, SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
PRETORIA - BLOED STREET, MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, BOOM STREET, SHUBART STREET, BOSMAN STREET,
N1 SOUT, R21, BOTHA AVENUE, IRENE, OLIFANTSFONTEIN, OAKMOOR STATION TAXI RANK-TEMBISA,
HALFWAY HOUSE, MIDRAND, MALBORO DRIVE, LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, WYNBERG 3TD STREET, LOUIS
BOTHA AVENUE, KLEIN STREET, PLEIN STREET IN JOHANNESBURG.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM MASEMOLA TAXI RANK TO BENONI VIA BRONKHORSTSPRUIT, R25, BABSFONTEIN, PRETORIA ROAD,
HEIDELBERG ROAD,BENONI- VOORTREKKER ROAD, HARBOUR AVENUE, LIVERPOOL ROAD, BENONI STATION,
DUNSWART STATION.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.2. Ga-Masemola/Moshate (Makhuduthamaga Rural) (Origin), Marble Hall (Marblehall) (Destination) -
BrcIp8002(5209818201N610048845)ROUTE ONE

FROM MASEMOLA TAXI RANK DISTRICT SEKHUKHUNE LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO MARBLE HALL DISTRICT
SEKHUKHUNE VIA GROBLERSDAL

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

1) AOLPLOLB11083 2) NTSENGA LUXURY COACHES
2 2008/027676/07

4) not available New OL

3) PO BOX 1040, LEPHALALE, WATERBERG, 0556

5) 1 x 28 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Lephalale (Origin), Lephalale (Destination) - WD95254865(51000H51000H00206782)THE CONVEYANCE OF
LEARNERS FROM MAPELA DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE CONVEYING LEANERS FROM
LEPHALALE PRIMARY IN LEPHALALE
THE TRIP IS NEVER TO START OR END AT TAXI RANK

1) AOLPLOLB11083 2) NTSENGA LUXURY COACHES 3) PO BOX 1040, LEPHALALE, WATERBERG, 0556
6 2008/027676/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Lephalale (Origin), Lephalale (Destination) - WD987653333333(51000H51000H00206783)4. ROUTE DESCRIPTION:

4.1. CONVEYANCE OF AN ORGANISED GROUP OF PASSENGERS, NO 13 BLOUWEEK STREET LEPALALE ,
DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO PLACES OF INTEREST WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
SOUTH AFRICA.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO INTERMEDIATE PASSENGERS WILL BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED
ALONG THE ROUTE AND THAT THE SAME GROUP OF PASSENGERS BE CONVEYED AS A UNIT WITH THE
SAME MUTUAL REASON OF ATTENDING WEDDINGS, PICNICS, FUNERALS, CHURCH SERVICES AND ALL
OTHER KINDS OF ENTERTAINMENT
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1) AOLPLOLB11083 2) RENDI AND TAKIE RENDIE AND TAKIB) 1336 PICKEREL PLACE, LAWLEY, LENASIA, 1830
7 TRANSPORT 2013/144548/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) - RENDIE AND
TAKIE(5209HL5209HL00206785)CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP FROM THOHYANDOU TO PLACES
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.THE VEHICLE WILL BE STATIONED AT THOHOYANDOU.

1) AOLPLOLB11084 2) VM DIAMOND TRANSPORT (PTY) LIM) BOX6582, OBERHOLZER, MERAFONG, 2500
7 2007/006410/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 69 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - DIAMOND(5100EP5100EP00206817)VM DIAMOND TRANSPORT
(PTY)LTD
CONVEYANCE OF PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE.
ROUTE DESCRIPTION.
FORWARD JOURNEY-ROUTE01-MUSINA
FROM THE TOWN AND TOWNSHIP AT MUSINA WITH ROADS AS APPROVED BY THE RELEEVENT OUTHORITY
TO THE NATIONAL ROAD N1 ON THE WAY TO BEITBRIDGE.JUST OUT SIDE MUSINA AND TUIRN LEFT ONTO
ROAD R572,TURN AGAIN LEFT ONTO UNUMBERED ROAD TO VENETIA MINE.FOLLOW THIS UNNUMBERED
ROAD FOR APROXIMATLEY 75 KM UNTIL THE TURN OFF TO TO THE VENETIA MINE TURN RIGHT ONTO THE
VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFF LOAD PASSENGERS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF VENETIA MINE.
RETUN JOURNEY
AS PER FORWARD JOURNEY,BUT IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION.
FORWARD JOURNEY -ROUTE 02-TAAIBOSS VIA TOLWE ROAD.
FROM THE TOWNSHIP AT TAAIBOSCH(GA-MAMALI)WITH UNNUMBERED ROAD VIA GA-KIBI VILLAGE
TURN-OFF,LONGDEN TURN OFF AND GROOT PAN TO THE TOLWE JUNCTION,TURN RIGHT ONTO THE TOLWE
ROAD AND CONTINUE UNTIL THE JUNCTION ON THE ROAD R572.TURN RIGHT ONTO ROAD R572 ON THE WAY
TO ALL DAYS.IN ALLDAYS FOLLOW THE ROAD AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE RLEVENT AUTHORITY TO PICK
UP AND SET DOWN PASSENGERS.CONTINUE FROM ALLDAYS ON ROAD R521 TO THE TURN- OFF ON THE
VENETIA MINE ROAD .FOLLOW THIS UNNUMBERED ROAD UNTIL THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES,TURN LEFT
ON TO THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFF-LOAD THE PASSENGRS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF
VENETRIA MINE.
RETURN JOURNEY.
AS PER THE FORWARD JOUNEY,BUT OPPOSITE DIRECTION.
FOWERD JOURNEY-ROUTE03-TAAIBOSS VIA KROMHOEK
FROM THE TOWNSHIP OF TAAIBOSCH (GA-MAMALI) WITH UNNUMBERED ROAD ON THE WAY TO
KROMHOEK.FOLLOW THE ROAD VIA DE VREDE KROMHOEK TO THE T-JUNCTION.TURN LEFT AT THE
T-JUNCTION TO VIVO.FOLLOW THE ROAD TO THE FOURWAY JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT ON THE ROAD R521
TO ALL DAYS.FOLLOW THE ROAD AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE RELLEVENT AUTHORITY TO PICK-UP AND
SET DOWN PASSENGERS.CONTINUE FROM ALL DAYS ON ROAD R521 AND CONTINUE FURTHER AS PER
ROUTE 02.

RETURN JOURNEY
AS PER FORWARD JOURNEY - BUT IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION
FORWARD JOURNEY- ROUTE 4
FROM THE ACCOMMODATION FACILITIES OF KLEIN BALOYI APPROXIMATELY 17 KM FROM MUSINA ON ROAD
R572 TOWARDS MUSINA. TURN LEFT INTO THE ACCOMMODATION FACILITIES OF TOVEY LODGE, FURTHER
WITH ROAD R572 TOWARDS MUSINA, TURN RIGHT INTO UNNUMBERED ROAD FOR APPROXIMATE 75 KM
UNTIL THE TURN OFF TO VENECIA MINE. TURN RIGHT INTO THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFFLOAD
PASSENGERS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF VENECIA MINE.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - diamomnd(5100EP5100EP00206813)CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED PARTIES - ROUTES
Conveyance of bona fide employees of Murray and Roberts cementation and their personal effects who organised
themselves as a group with a mutual purpose from any point within a radius of 50 KM of any of the approved routes of the
company to any place within the borders of South Africa for the purpose of:
-Sightseeing
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-Attending funerals
-Attending sport meetings
-Attending schools in other towns either to participate in sport activities or for academic reasons
-Attending entertainment values on the following conditions:

No repetitive journeys to be undertaken
Payment to be received from the group and no individual tickets to be sold to passengers
Passenger liability insurance of R40 Million per incident to be in place at all times.

TIME TABLE ON ALL ROUTES
As per agreement with the Murray and Roberts cementation from time to time
TARRIFS
As per agreement with the Murray and Roberts cementation from time to time
CONDITIONS

Busses to be able to sleep over where last passenger alighted or as per agreement with the murray and Roberts
cementation from time to time.

Deviation from the route in cases of unforeseen circumstances like rainstorms, etc

1) AOLPLOLB11085 2) VM DIAMOND TRANSPORT (PTY) LTD) BOX6582, OBERHOLZER, MERAFONG, 2500
6 2007/006410/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 53 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - vm diamon(5100EP5100EP00206819)VM DIAMOND TRANSPORT
(PTY)LTD
CONVEYANCE OF PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE.
ROUTE DESCRIPTION.
FORWARD JOURNEY-ROUTE01-MUSINA
FROM THE TOWN AND TOWNSHIP AT MUSINA WITH ROADS AS APPROVED BY THE RELEEVENT OUTHORITY
TO THE NATIONAL ROAD N1 ON THE WAY TO BEITBRIDGE.JUST OUT SIDE MUSINA AND TUIRN LEFT ONTO
ROAD R572,TURN AGAIN LEFT ONTO UNUMBERED ROAD TO VENETIA MINE.FOLLOW THIS UNNUMBERED
ROAD FOR APROXIMATLEY 75 KM UNTIL THE TURN OFF TO TO THE VENETIA MINE TURN RIGHT ONTO THE
VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFF LOAD PASSENGERS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF VENETIA MINE.
RETUN JOURNEY
AS PER FORWARD JOURNEY,BUT IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION.
FORWARD JOURNEY -ROUTE 02-TAAIBOSS VIA TOLWE ROAD.
FROM THE TOWNSHIP AT TAAIBOSCH(GA-MAMALI)WITH UNNUMBERED ROAD VIA GA-KIBI VILLAGE
TURN-OFF,LONGDEN TURN OFF AND GROOT PAN TO THE TOLWE JUNCTION,TURN RIGHT ONTO THE TOLWE
ROAD AND CONTINUE UNTIL THE JUNCTION ON THE ROAD R572.TURN RIGHT ONTO ROAD R572 ON THE WAY
TO ALL DAYS.IN ALLDAYS FOLLOW THE ROAD AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE RLEVENT AUTHORITY TO PICK
UP AND SET DOWN PASSENGERS.CONTINUE FROM ALLDAYS ON ROAD R521 TO THE TURN- OFF ON THE
VENETIA MINE ROAD .FOLLOW THIS UNNUMBERED ROAD UNTIL THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES,TURN LEFT
ON TO THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFF-LOAD THE PASSENGRS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF
VENETRIA MINE.
RETURN JOURNEY.
AS PER THE FORWARD JOUNEY,BUT OPPOSITE DIRECTION.
FOWERD JOURNEY-ROUTE03-TAAIBOSS VIA KROMHOEK
FROM THE TOWNSHIP OF TAAIBOSCH (GA-MAMALI) WITH UNNUMBERED ROAD ON THE WAY TO
KROMHOEK.FOLLOW THE ROAD VIA DE VREDE KROMHOEK TO THE T-JUNCTION.TURN LEFT AT THE
T-JUNCTION TO VIVO.FOLLOW THE ROAD TO THE FOURWAY JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT ON THE ROAD R521
TO ALL DAYS.FOLLOW THE ROAD AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE RELLEVENT AUTHORITY TO PICK-UP AND
SET DOWN PASSENGERS.CONTINUE FROM ALL DAYS ON ROAD R521 AND CONTINUE FURTHER AS PER
ROUTE 02.

RETURN JOURNEY
AS PER FORWARD JOURNEY - BUT IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION
FORWARD JOURNEY- ROUTE 4
FROM THE ACCOMMODATION FACILITIES OF KLEIN BALOYI APPROXIMATELY 17 KM FROM MUSINA ON ROAD
R572 TOWARDS MUSINA. TURN LEFT INTO THE ACCOMMODATION FACILITIES OF TOVEY LODGE, FURTHER
WITH ROAD R572 TOWARDS MUSINA, TURN RIGHT INTO UNNUMBERED ROAD FOR APPROXIMATE 75 KM
UNTIL THE TURN OFF TO VENECIA MINE. TURN RIGHT INTO THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFFLOAD
PASSENGERS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF VENECIA MINE.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - vm diamo(5100EP5100EP00206818)CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED PARTIES - ROUTES
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Conveyance of bona fide employees of Murray and Roberts cementation and their personal effects who organised
themselves as a group with a mutual purpose from any point within a radius of 50 KM of any of the approved routes of the
company to any place within the borders of South Africa for the purpose of:
-Sightseeing
-Attending funerals
-Attending sport meetings
-Attending schools in other towns either to participate in sport activities or for academic reasons
-Attending entertainment values on the following conditions:

No repetitive journeys to be undertaken
Payment to be received from the group and no individual tickets to be sold to passengers
Passenger liability insurance of R40 Million per incident to be in place at all times.

TIME TABLE ON ALL ROUTES
As per agreement with the Murray and Roberts cementation from time to time
TARRIFS
As per agreement with the Murray and Roberts cementation from time to time
CONDITIONS

Busses to be able to sleep over where last passenger alighted or as per agreement with the murray and Roberts
cementation from time to time.

Deviation from the route in cases of unforeseen circumstances like rainstorms, etc

1) AOLPLOLB11085 2) MAGEZI ELVIS NDLOVU 6806165541081 P 0 Box 134, Bonisani, VHEMBE, 0927 MALAMULELE
7 TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB13921 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Malamulele (NP343 Rural) (Origin), ntlhaveni (Thohoyandou Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp110(5208NQ5209W400040131)ROUTE SIX

FORWARD JOURNEY

LOADING AT MALAMULELE TAXI RANK TO NTLHAVENI TAXI RANK: USING THE FOLLOWING ROUTES:
MALAMULELE HOSPITAL THEN TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED WITH MADONSI TO BOLTMAN B ROAD, THEN
TURN LEFT TO GREEN FARM D3647 ROAD, JOIN NKOVANI, TURN RIGHT TO NGHOMAU, MADHOBYE WITH
D3653 ROAD, MAVILIGWA NKAWELE, PROCEED TO NTLHAVENI TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

LOADING AT MALAMULELE TAXI RANK TO NTLHAVENI TAXI RANK: USING THE FOLLOWING ROUTES:
NKAVELE, MAVILIGWA, MADHOBYE WITH D3653 ROAD, NGHOMU , TURN LEFT TO JOIN NKOVANI, TURN RIGHT
TO GREEN FARM D3647, BOLTMAN B ROAD, MADONSI, TURN LEFT TO MALAMULELE HOSPITAL THEN
PROCEED TO NTLHAVENI TAXI RANK

1) AOLPLOLB11085 2) NNDANDULENI LEONARD RADZUMA 3) ITSANI VILLAGE, THOHOYANDOU, THOHOYANDOU,
8 7407205759087 0950 VUWANI TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB9178 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Majosi (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Vuwani (Louis Trichardt) (Destination) -
BRCLP1113(520AHC5209XL00046565)ROUTE 12 MAJOSI TO VUWANI MAGISTRETE

VIA THE FOLLOWING ROUTE LOADING AND OFFLOADING, MAKAHASA, MADOBI, NENGWEKHULU THONDONI,
TSHIMBUPFE, MIANZWI, TSHILINDI, TSHIVHULANA, VUWANI MAGISTRATE AND RETURN THE JOUYRNEY THE
SAME ROUTES.

1) AOLPLOLB11086 2) Tsakani Emelina Maluleke 3) P 0 BOX 1965, Malamulele, Vhembe, 0982
1 5211140525088 MALAMULELE TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB18008 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Fil GA7AttEt NilmhAr GI 003 (30 Qnt 20141
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7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Malamulele (NP343 Rural) (Origin), Mhinga (NP343 Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP006(5208NQ5209DF00040098)ROUTE
TWO

FORWARD JOURNEY

LOADING AT MALAMULELA TAXI RANK TO MHINGA TAXI RANK, USING THE FOLLOWING ROUTES: BOLTMAN
FARM 211, MALAMULELE HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO R81 ROAD AT JEROME, ROADHUIS, SHIGALO
PROCEED WITH PUNDA MALIA ROAD AT 524 ROAD, NYAVANI, PHAWENI NSIMBHI, G.V. PROGRESS, TURN
LEFT TO SHIKUNDZU AT P98/1 ROAD TURN RIGHT TO R524 ROAD AT SASELAMANI THEN TURN LEFT TO
XIMIXONI, TURN RIGHT TO MAPHOPHE D3708, BOTSOLENI D3860 JOIN R524 AGAIN TO THE TURN LEFT,
PROCEED TO MHINGA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

LOADING AT MHINGA TAXI RANK TO MALAMULELE TAXI RANK, USING THE FOLLOWING ROUTES: TURN RIGHT
TO R524, JOIN BOTSOLENI D3860, MAPHOPHE D3708, TURN LEFT TO XIMIXONI, LEFT AGAIN JOIN SASELAMANI
AAT R524 ROAD THEN TURN LEFT SHIKUNDZU P98, 1 ROAD, G.V. PROGRESS, PHAWENI NSIMBHI, NYAVANI,
JOIN PUNDA MALIA ROAD AT R524, SHIGALO, ROADHUIS, JEROME, THEN TURN LEFT INT R81 ROAD,
MALAMULELE HOSPITAL, BOLTMAN FARM 211 THEN PROCEED TO MALAMULELE TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11086 2) Tsakani Emelina Maluleke 3) P 0 BOX 1965, Malamulele, Vhembe, 0982
3 5211140525088 MALAMULELE TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB18238 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Malamulele (NP343 Rural) (Origin), Hasani-Dakar (NP343 Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp019(5208NQ5208JZ00041755)ROUTE SIXTEEN

FORWARD JOURNEY

LOADING AT MALAMULELE TAXI RANK TO HASANI DAKARI TAXI RANK (ALTERNATIVE ROUTE) USING THE
FOLLOWING ROUTES: MALAMULELE MOTORS MALAMULELE POLICE STATION, TURN TO R81, MAVAMBE,
TURN LEFT TO JIM-JONESAT 205, TURN RIGHT TO MAHOSINI, MUKHOMI, TURN RIGHT TO PHAPHAZELA, TURN
LEFT TO GUMBANI MDABULA, MBHALATI AND PROCEED TO HASANI DAKARI TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

LOADING AT HASANI DAKARI TAXI RANK TO MALAMULELE TAXI RANK USISNG THE FOLLOWING ROUTES:
USING THE FOLLOWING ROUTES MBHALATI, MDABULA, TURN RIGHT TO GUMBANI, TURN LEFT TO
PHAPHAZELA, TURN LEFT TO MUKHOMI, MAHOSINI, TURN RIGHT TO JIM-JONES, MAVAMBE, TURN TO R81,
MALAMULELE POLICE STATION, MALAMULELE MOTORS AND PROCEED TO MALAMULELE TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11086 2) Nndanganeni Selinah Gaba 3) P o box 1123, Thohoyandou, Vhembe, 0950 VUWANI
4 5704010651083 TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB6844 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Diambele (Thohoyandou Rural) (Origin), sibasa (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
BRCLP1109(520AHB5209HT00046559)ROUTE 8 DIAMBELE TO SIBASA

VIA THE FOLOWING ROUTE LOADING AND OFFLOADING DENVIEW, TSHAKHUMA POST OFFICE, TSHAKHUMA
MARKET TURN TO LEFT ON PUNDA MALIA ROAD LWAMONDO TSHILIDZINI HOSPITAL, J.J MOTORS TURN TO
RIGHT ON PR MPHEPHU STREET, MVUSULUDZO TAXI RANK, VENDA PLAZA TAXI RANK, MINISTERS HOUSE,
SIBASA TAXI RANK RETURN JOURNEY THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOLPLOLB11086 2) Hangwani Ndou 8412275950086 3) P 0 Box 5780, Thohoyandou, Vhembe, 0950 VUWANI
7 TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB6550 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Diambele (Thohoyandou Rural) (Origin), sibasa (Thohayandou) (Destination) -
BRCLP1109(520AHB5209HT00046559)ROUTE 8 DIAMBELE TO SIBASA

VIA THE FOLOWING ROUTE LOADING AND OFFLOADING DENVIEW, TSHAKHUMA POST OFFICE, TSHAKHUMA
MARKET TURN TO LEFT ON PUNDA MALIA ROAD LWAMONDO TSHILIDZINI HOSPITAL, J.J MOTORS TURN TO
RIGHT ON PR MPHEPHU STREET, MVUSULUDZO TAXI RANK, VENDA PLAZA TAXI RANK, MINISTERS HOUSE,
SIBASA TAXI RANK RETURN JOURNEY THE SAME ROUTES.

1) AOLPLOLB11087 2) MAGEZI ELVIS NDLOVU 68061655410; P 0 Box 134, Bonisani, VHEMBE, 0927 MALAMULELE
2 TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB18322 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Malamulele (NP343 Rural) (Origin), Magona (NP343 Rural) (Destination) - brcIp012(5208NQ5209E000040133)ROUTE
EIGHT

FORWARD JOURNEYJ

LOADING AT MALAMULELE TAXI RANK TO MAGONA TAXI RANK: USING THE FOLLOWING ROUTES:
MALAMULELE HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT TO BOLTMAN B, GIJA MHANDZI, PENI GHOTSA, GOVHU AND PROCEED
TO MAGONA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

LOADING AT MALAMULELE TAXI RANK TO MAGONA TAXI RANK: USING THE FOLLOWING ROUTES:
MALAMULELE HOSPITAL, TURN, RIGHT TO BOLTMAN B, GIJA MHANDZI, PENI GHOTSA, GOVHU AND PROCEED
TO MAGONA TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11087 2) MATOME DANIEL KAPA 75031854240
3

4) LLPLOLB9609 Transfer of OL
6)

;11 P 0 BOX 857, LENYENYE, LENYENYE, 0857 Greater
Tzaneen Taxi Association

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lenyenye (Tzaneen) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - BrcIp0750(5209A95100L700048500)ROUTE ONE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LENYENYE TOWNSHIP TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA:
MOIME VILLAGE, LEPHEPHANE, KHUNJWANE VILLAGES, AND TZANEEN TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lenyenye (Tzaneen) (Origin), Tzaneen (Destination) - BrcIp0753(5209A95100L700048503)ROUTE FOUR

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LENYENYE TOWNSHIP TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO TZANEEN TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT USING
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RAMOKAKO, BRIDGEWAY, LEPHEPHANE, KHUJWANE VILLAGES AND TO TZANEEN TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11087 2) SUZAN TSAKANI MKHAVELE 3) BOX 1640, ELIM HOSPITAL, VHEMBE, 0960
5 5109180553087 Hlanganani taxi association

4) LLPLOLB7204 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 12 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1056(5208T55208KJ10045139)ROUTE ONE: BUNGENI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BUNGENI ROAD D3748 TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES.

BUNGENI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TURN LEFT PROCEED TO NJAKANJAKA, NKUZANI,
MAJOZI, NWAMATATANI, RDP LOCATION, MIDDLE LITABA, BABANGU, HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI,
BODE, DZUNGIDZINGI PROCEED INTO MOKETSI GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA
SHOPPING COMPLEX, TURN RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL
TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI AND PROCEED TO MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI, NKHENSANI HOSPITAL, TURN
LEFT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD , MASINGITA SHOPPING COMPLEX, MOKETSI GIYNI ROAD
R81,DZINGIDZINGI , BODE, MASWANGANYI, MENCISI, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LITABA, RDP LOCATION,
NWAMATATANI, MOJOZI, NKUZANI, NJAKANJAKA, ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1067(520AG55208KJ10045150)ROUTE TWELVE: TIYANI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI D3100 TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO RIBUNGWENI, NSHUXI, INTO ELIM GIYANI
R576 ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED ALONG RDP LOCATION PROCEED MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI RPOCEED INTO MOOKETSI GIYANI ROAD, TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA SHOOPNG CENTRE TURN R81 RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD
PROCEE DTO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK AND PROCEED TONEW
SHOPRITE TAXI RANK IN GIYANI LOADING AND OFF LOADING

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM NEW SHOPRITE TAXI RANK TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO NKHENSANI
HOSPITAL PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD, R81, MASINGITA SHOPPING CENTRE , MOOKETSI GIYANI
ROAD, DZINGIDZINGI, BODE MASWANGANYI, MENCISIS, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LETABA DAN, RDP
LOCATION, ELIM GIYANI R576 ROAD, NSHUXI, RIBUNGWENI TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
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HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Bungeni (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1056(5208T55208KJ10045139)ROUTE ONE: BUNGENI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BUNGENI ROAD D3748 TAXI RANK LOADING AND OFF LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES.

BUNGENI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TURN LEFT PROCEED TO NJAKANJAKA, NKUZANI,
MAJOZI, NWAMATATANI, RDP LOCATION, MIDDLE LITABA, BABANGU, HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI,
BODE, DZUNGIDZINGI PROCEED INTO MOKETSI GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA
SHOPPING COMPLEX, TURN RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL
TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI AND PROCEED TO MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM MASINGITA PLAZA TAXI RANK PROCEED TO GIYANI TAXI RANK IN GIYANI, NKHENSANI HOSPITAL, TURN
LEFT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD , MASINGITA SHOPPING COMPLEX, MOKETSI GIYNI ROAD
R81,DZINGIDZINGI , BODE, MASWANGANYI, MENCISI, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LITABA, RDP LOCATION,
NWAMATATANI, MOJOZI, NKUZANI, NJAKANJAKA, ELIM GIYANI ROAD R576 TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11087 2) TSHIFHIWA NARE 6505155934088 3) PO BOX 871, MAKHADO, VHEMBE, 0920
7

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 4 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Metered taxi

7.1.1.1. Area of Operation - CONVEYANCE OF PSSENGERS FROM MUSINA TOWN TO BEITBRIDGE. -
nare(LP0000000nare0206824)CONVEYANCE OF PSSENGERS FROM MUSINA TOWN TO BEITBRIDGE.

1) AOLPLOLB11087 2) BUTHOTIS TRADING (PTY)LTD 3) P.O.BOX 413, LEPHALALE, LEPHALALE, 0555
9 2001/002439/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - BUTH0980(5201KK5201KK00206821)THE CONVEYANCE
OF ORGANISED PARTIES:
FROM LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
DUBJECT TO THE EXPRESS CONDITION THAT NO INTERMEDIATE PASSENGERS BE LOADED OR OFF LOADED
ALONG THE WAY.SUCH PARTIES OR GROUP OF PASSENGERS WILL BE CONVEYED AS A UNIT WITH THE
SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
WEDDINGS,PICNICS,SPORTS,CHURCH SERVICES AND ALL OTHER KINDS OF ENTERTAINMENTS.

1) AOLPLOLB11088 2) LESIBA HARRY MADUPELA 3) P 0 BOX 9091, SEKGAKGAPENG, WATERBERG,
1 7505205434088 0600

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport
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7.1.1.1. Potgietersrus (Potgietersrus) (Origin), Potgietersrus (Potgietersrus) (Destination) -
MABG110(5201NE5201NE00206822)THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS:
FROM HOUSE NUMBER 6960 SEKGAKGAPENG VILLAGE IN MOKOPANE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO
PROVINCE,CONVEYING LEARNERS TO MMAMANGENA, VIA COMPREHENSIVE SCHOOL,LAERSKOOL IN
MOKOPANE,MOSHUPYA SCHOOL,VAALTYN AND THEN PROCEED TO MMAMANGENA SCHOOL.

1) AOLPLOLB11088 2) MARAMANE NORMAN MAREDI 3) BOX 434, SOVENGA, CAPRICORN, 0727 Mankweng
3 5311295595082 Taxi Association

4) LLPLOLB17082 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Dikgale/Mantheding (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Indian centre Polokwane (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
brcIp0717(5208GA520AJY00048373)ROUTE ONE

FROM DIKGALE VILLAGETAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK N PAY TAXI RANK,
POLOKWANE CITY DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA MAROBALA TAXI RANK, MAKGOBA, ZZ2 GA-MAPONTO, TITIBE,
DIKGOPHENG, KGWARENG, MOKGOPO, MASELAPHALENG, MANTHEDING, MADIGA, SEBAYENG TAXI RANK,
SEBAYENG TOWN, SEGOPYE VILLAGE, POTSE TAXI RANK, MEHLAKONG, VAN VUURNEN, MOSHATE, NTSIMA,
PHEPELE, SEFATENG, PHIRIKOLOBE, MAPHOTO, KGOKONG, RAMOSHAI, KANE TJALE, HOUTBOSDORP ROAD
KAMA, MATSIE, MOTHOLO, MAMOTINTANE, SYFERKUIL, MANKWENG UNIT C, MANKWENG MAGISTRATE
OFFICES, UNIVERSITY OF LIMPOPO AND RETUN VIA TURFLOOP, SOLOMONDALE, MANTHEDING MAPONDO,
MMAROBALA AND PROCEED TO POLOKWANE VIA SOLOMONDALETAXI RANK, TURFLOOP/SOLOMONDALE
ROAD R526, MAKOTOPONG GA MAMABOLO TAXI RANK, GA BABY, STASENG, MOKWANSHENG, MOTHIMAKO,
GA-MALATJI, MAKGWARENG, GA-MOTHIBA, NOBODY: ALTERNATIVE: MAKOTOPONG T/JUNCTION,
KOTISHENG T/JUNCTION, BOLOVIA LODGE, BEN DAO GARAGE, POLOKWANE - MUNNIK AVENUE, JORISSEN
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK N PAY TAXI RANK, CHURCH STREET EXCELSIOR STREET, LANDROS MAREE
STREET, LADANNA, VELDPAD STREET, SABC, SAB, POLOKWANE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AND RETURN VIA
PLEIN STREET, POLOKWANE HOSPITAL, VAN DER STEL STREET, POTGIETER STREET, JORISSEN STREET
BACK TO POLOKWANE PICK N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD JOURNEY IN REVERSE

CONDITIONS AND RESTRICTIONS: SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADEDAND
OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE FROM DIKGALE TO POLOKWANE PICK N PAY TAXI RANK BUT SUBJECT TO
THE RESTRICTION THAT NO PASSENGERS BE LOADED BETWEEN POLOKWANE PICK AND PAY TAXI AND
POLOKWANE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT, POLOKWANE PROVINCIAL HOSPITAL AND POLOKWANE PICK AND
PAY TAXI RANK

7.1.1.2. Boyne (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BrcIp0718(520997520AJX00048374)ROUTE TWO

FROM BOYNE VILLAGE TAXI RANK, DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK,
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA R71, VIKING, THABAKGONE, BADIMONG, MALESA, MENTZ,
MAMABOLO VILLAGE, MOSHATE DISTRICTCAPRICORN VIA KOMANENG TAXI RANK MASELAPHALENG
VILLAGE, TSWARE TAXI RANK, SELELENG, MAILULA MOROPO, MALAHLELA, KGWARA, MAMPHAKA, SPITSKOP,
THUNE, MONGWARENG, MONYOANENG, KOMANENG, R71, MAKANYE CROSS, MANKWENG UNIVERSITY OF
LIMPOPO, MOTHAPO VILLAGE, MAGOWA TAXI RANK, HORO, TJATJANENG, MOSHATE, PHUTI,
PHOMOLONG,MAKGWARENG, NOKO, RAMOGALE, THOKA, TINTIS, SCORE SUPERMARKET TAXI RANK,
HOUTBOSDORP, MANKWENG HOSPITAL, MAGISTRATE OFFICES, R71 VIA MAKANYE, NOBODYVILLAGE,
MATHIBASKRAAL, RAMATHLODI PARK, DALMADA, PEPPS, SAVANNA, THABO MBEKI STREET, CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PIK AND PAY TAXI RANK

RETURN: JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE

CONDITIONS AND RESTRICTIONS: SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND
OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE ROUTE

7.1.1.3. polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Origin), Tzaneen (Tzaneen) (Destination) -
brcIp0719(520AJX5208Q010048376)ROUTE THREE

FROM POLOKWANE PICK N PAY TAXI RANK, POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO TZANEEN PICK N PAY
MALL, TZANNEN TOWN DISTRICT MOPANI VIA CHURCH STREET, GROBLER STREET, R71 AND/OR R528,
HAENETZBURG, TZANEEN UP TO NUMBER3020 AGATHA STREET, PICK N PAY MALL

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD TRIP IN REVERSE
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SUBJECT TO THE RESTRICTION NO PASSENGERS BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG R71 AND/ORR528
EXCEPT AT HAENETZBURG, WHERE PASSENGERS MAY ONLY BE OFFLOADED.

1) AOLPLOLB11088 2) William Malaka 4806066066081 3) Box 122, MOEKETSI, CAPRICORN, 0825 Sekgosese
4 Taxi Association

4) LLPLOLB7016 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Soekmekaar (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), ModjadjisklooF (Destination) - BRCLP1306(520AK151000910047733)ROUTE
1.

FROM SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MODJADJISKLOOF TAXI RANK DISTRICT MOPANI
VIA R36, SOEKMEKAAR PROVINCIAL TRAFFIC STATION, GOUD PLAAS, MOOKETSI, BRAND BONTJIES, BOTHA
STREET, AND LEFT INTO MODJADJISKLOOF TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Mamaila (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Soekmekaar (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1307(520AK1520AK200047734)ROUTE 2.

FROM MAMAILA WHOLESALERS TAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK DISTRICT
CAPRICORN VIA CHABELANG VILLAGE, ITIRELENG VILLAGE, THAKGALANE VILLAGE, MAGISTRATE
OFFICE,VIA SEKGOSESE, AND IN TO SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK .

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJEC TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Mamaila (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Indian centre Polokwane (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1308(520AK1520AJY00047735)ROUTE THREE
FORWARD ROUTE
FROM MAMAILA WHOLESALERS TAXI RANK DISTRICT MOPANI TO POLOKWANE ORIENTAL PLAZA TAXI RANK
DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA CHABELANG VILLAGE, ITIRELENG VILLAGE, THAKGALANE VILLAGE, MAGISTRATE
OFFICE,VIA SEKGOSESE, AND IN TO SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK, INTO R36, NTHABISENG, TURN LEFT TO
MOKGANYA, MOKOMENE, RAMATJOWE, BOTLOKWA HEALTH CENTRE, TURN LEFT INTO N1 INTO LANDROS
MARE, TURN RIGHT INTO EXCELSIOR, TURN RIGHT INTO ORIENTAL PLAZA.
NO LOADING BETWEEN MACHAKA AND MOKOMENE VILLAGES

RETURN ROUTE
FROM ORIENTAL PLAZA TAXI RANK IN POLOKWANE TO MAMAILA WHOLESALERS TAXI RANK. TURN LEFT
INTO EXCELSIOR STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARKET, TURN RIGHT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO MATO TO
BOTLOKWA HEALTH CENTRE, THROUGH RAMATJOWE, MOKOMENE, MOKGANYA, TURN RIGHT TO
NTHABISENG, TURN LEFT INTO R36, TURN RIGHT INTO SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK, SEKGOSESE, MAGISTRATE
OFFICE, THAKGALANE VILLAGE, CHABELANG VILLAGE AND MAMAILA WHOLESALERS TAXI RANK.
NO LOADING BETWEEN MACHAKA AND MOKOMENE VILLAGES

7.1.1.4. Soekmekaar (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1309(520AK15100C310047736)ROUTE
4.

FROM SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MAKHADO ELTIVILLAS SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI
RANK DISTRICT VHEMBE VIA ROAD R36, N1 NORTH, BANDELIERKOP, LALAPANZI HOTEL, ADAMS APPLE
HOTEL, MAKHADO TOWN, RISSK STREET, ELTIVILLAS SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD JOURNEY IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. Mamaila (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Louis Trichardt) (Destination) -
BRCLP1310(520AK252081010047737)ROUTE 5.

FROM MAMAILA VILLAGE DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MAKHADO TOWN ELTIVILLAS SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI
RANK DISTRICT VHEMBE VIA SERENI VILLAGE, MASHAMBA VILLAGE, ELIM HOSPITAL, N1 SOUTH INTO
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MAKHADO TOWN, RISSIK STREET, ELTIVILLAS SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. Mamaila (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), ModjadjisklooF (Destination) - BRCLP1311(520AK251000910047738)ROUTE 6.

FROM MAMAILA VILLAGE DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MODJADJISKLOOF TAXI RANK DISTRICT MOPANI VIA
SENWAMOKGOPE VILLAGE, LEMONDOKOP VILLAGE, BONGANI, R81, MOOKETSI, R36, BRANDBONTJIES,
MODJADJISKLOOF BOTHA STREET, MODJADJISKLOOF TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.7. Soekmekaar (Molemole Rural) (Origin), Duiwelskloof (Molemole Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp120(5208RN5209V100040010)SEKGOSESE TAXI ASSOCIATION

ROUTE ONE

FORWARD ROUTE

FROM SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK TO DUIWELSKLOOF TAXI RANK. FROM SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK THROUGH
R36, PASS TRAFFIC STATION, GOUD PLAA, MOOKETSI, BRAND BONTJIES, BOTHA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
DUIWELSKLOOF TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE

FROM DUIWELSKLOOF TAXI RANK TO SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK. TURN LEFT INTO BOTHA STREET,
BRANDBONTJIES, MOOKETSI, GOUD PLAAS, TRAFFIC STATION, ALONG R36 AND THEN TURN LEFT INTO
SOEKMEKAAR TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11088 2) VM DIAMOND TRANSPORT (PTY) LTI=B) BOX6582, OBERHOLZER, MERAFONG, 2500
8 2007/006410/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 59 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - VM DIAMO WORKERS(5100EP5100EP00206828)VM DIAMOND
TRANSPORT (PTY)LTD
CONVEYANCE OF PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE.
ROUTE DESCRIPTION.
FORWARD JOURNEY-ROUTE01-MUSINA
FROM THE TOWN AND TOWNSHIP AT MUSINA WITH ROADS AS APPROVED BY THE RELEEVENT OUTHORITY
TO THE NATIONAL ROAD N1 ON THE WAY TO BEITBRIDGE.JUST OUT SIDE MUSINA AND TUIRN LEFT ONTO
ROAD R572,TURN AGAIN LEFT ONTO UNUMBERED ROAD TO VENETIA MINE.FOLLOW THIS UNNUMBERED
ROAD FOR APROXIMATLEY 75 KM UNTIL THE TURN OFF TO TO THE VENETIA MINE TURN RIGHT ONTO THE
VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFF LOAD PASSENGERS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF VENETIA MINE.
RETUN JOURNEY
AS PER FORWARD JOURNEY,BUT IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION.
FORWARD JOURNEY -ROUTE 02-TAAIBOSS VIA TOLWE ROAD.
FROM THE TOWNSHIP AT TAAIBOSCH(GA-MAMALI)WITH UNNUMBERED ROAD VIA GA-KIBI VILLAGE
TURN-OFF,LONGDEN TURN OFF AND GROOT PAN TO THE TOLWE JUNCTION,TURN RIGHT ONTO THE TOLWE
ROAD AND CONTINUE UNTIL THE JUNCTION ON THE ROAD R572.TURN RIGHT ONTO ROAD R572 ON THE WAY
TO ALL DAYS.IN ALLDAYS FOLLOW THE ROAD AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE RLEVENT AUTHORITY TO PICK
UP AND SET DOWN PASSENGERS.CONTINUE FROM ALLDAYS ON ROAD R521 TO THE TURN- OFF ON THE
VENETIA MINE ROAD .FOLLOW THIS UNNUMBERED ROAD UNTIL THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES,TURN LEFT
ON TO THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFF-LOAD THE PASSENGRS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF
VENETRIA MINE.
RETURN JOURNEY.
AS PER THE FORWARD JOUNEY,BUT OPPOSITE DIRECTION.
FOWERD JOURNEY-ROUTE03-TAAIBOSS VIA KROMHOEK
FROM THE TOWNSHIP OF TAAIBOSCH (GA-MAMALI) WITH UNNUMBERED ROAD ON THE WAY TO
KROMHOEK.FOLLOW THE ROAD VIA DE VREDE KROMHOEK TO THE T-JUNCTION.TURN LEFT AT THE
T-JUNCTION TO VIVO.FOLLOW THE ROAD TO THE FOURWAY JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT ON THE ROAD R521
TO ALL DAYS.FOLLOW THE ROAD AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE RELLEVENT AUTHORITY TO PICK-UP AND
SET DOWN PASSENGERS.CONTINUE FROM ALL DAYS ON ROAD R521 AND CONTINUE FURTHER AS PER
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ROUTE 02.

RETURN JOURNEY
AS PER FORWARD JOURNEY - BUT IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION
FORWARD JOURNEY- ROUTE 4
FROM THE ACCOMMODATION FACILITIES OF KLEIN BALOYI APPROXIMATELY 17 KM FROM MUSINA ON ROAD
R572 TOWARDS MUSINA. TURN LEFT INTO THE ACCOMMODATION FACILITIES OF TOVEY LODGE, FURTHER
WITH ROAD R572 TOWARDS MUSINA, TURN RIGHT INTO UNNUMBERED ROAD FOR APPROXIMATE 75 KM
UNTIL THE TURN OFF TO VENECIA MINE. TURN RIGHT INTO THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFFLOAD
PASSENGERS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF VENECIA MINE.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - VM D TRANSPORT(5100EP5100EP00206827)CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED PARTIES - ROUTES
CONVEYANCE OF BONA FIDE EMPLOYEES OF MURRAY AND ROBERTS CEMENTATION AND THEIR PERSONAL
EFFECTS WHO ORGANISED THEMSELVES AS A GROUP WITH A MUTUAL PURPOSE FROM ANY POINT WITHIN
A RADIUS OF 50 KM OF ANY OF THE APPROVED ROUTES OF THE COMPANY TO ANY PLACE WITHIN THE
BORDERS OF SOUTH AFRICA FOR THE PURPOSE OF:
-SIGHTSEEING
-ATTENDING FUNERALS
-ATTENDING SPORT MEETINGS
-ATTENDING SCHOOLS IN OTHER TOWNS EITHER TO PARTICIPATE IN SPORT ACTIVITIES OR FOR ACADEMIC
REASONS
-ATTENDING ENTERTAINMENT VALUES ON THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS:

NO REPETITIVE JOURNEYS TO BE UNDERTAKEN
PAYMENT TO BE RECEIVED FROM THE GROUP AND NO INDIVIDUAL TICKETS TO BE SOLD TO

PASSENGERS
PASSENGER LIABILITY INSURANCE OF R40 MILLION PER INCIDENT TO BE IN PLACE AT ALL TIMES.

TIME TABLE ON ALL ROUTES
AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE MURRAY AND ROBERTS CEMENTATION FROM TIME TO TIME
TARRIFS
AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE MURRAY AND ROBERTS CEMENTATION FROM TIME TO TIME
CONDITIONS

BUSSES TO BE ABLE TO SLEEP OVER WHERE LAST PASSENGER ALIGHTED OR AS PER AGREEMENT
WITH THE MURRAY AND ROBERTS CEMENTATION FROM TIME TO TIME.

DEVIATION FROM THE ROUTE IN CASES OF UNFORESEEN CIRCUMSTANCES LIKE RAINSTORMS, ETC

1) AOLPLOLB11089 2) TAKALANI EMMANUEL 3) PO BOX 1074, SHAYANDIMA, SHAYANDIMA, 0945
1 NEMUTANZHELA 7310107268084 Louis Trichardt Sibasa Taxi Association

4) LLPLOLB25781 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. sibasa (Thohayandou) (Origin), Pietersburg (Destination) - brcIp1044(5209VL5100H410044888)ROUTE TWO: SIBASA
TAXI RANK TO PIETERSBURG POLOKWANE CENTRE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM SIBASA SHOPRITE TAXI RANK LOADING AND TURN RIGHT INTO R523 WYLLIESPOORT ROAD SHORT
TURN LEFT INTO MPHEPHU STREET PROCEED TO VENDA TASK HOTEL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO VENDA
PLAZA TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO VENDA PLAZA TAXI RANK LOADING THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
PROCEE DTO OLD PHALAPHALA F.M BUILDING TURN RIGHT INTO TSHANDUKO STREET PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MVUSULUDZO TAXI RANK AT THOHOYANDOU LOADING PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSHANDUKO STREET PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PHEHPHU STREET PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT JJ
MOTORS INTO R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES AND FARMS WITHOUT LOADING
AND OFFLOADING AT MULEDANE, SHAYANDIMA, TSHISAULU, LWANMONDO, HA MUTSHA, TSHAKHUMA,
BORDER MOTORS, HA RATOMBO, LUONDE, PIESANGHOEK, MARNADELA DAIRY PROCEED AND JOING N1
SOUTH TURN LEFT PROCEED BY N1 TO BANDELIERKOP, BOTLOKWA, SOLONONDALE, S.A. BOTTLING CO.
PROCEE AND TURN RIGHT INTO EXCELSIOR STREET WEST AND TURN RIGHT INTO INDIAN CENTRE TAXI
RANK OFFLOANDING

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM INDIAN CENTRE TAXI RANK LOADING TURN LEFT INTO EXCELSIOR STREET PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
ITNO MARKET STREET TRUN RIGHT INTO HOSPITAL STREET AND TURN LEDT INTO N1 NORTH PROCEED BY
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N1 TO BOTLOKWA, BANDELIERKOP, PROCEED TO LOUISTRICHARDT AND JOIN R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD
TURN RIGHT PROCEED ALONG THE FOLLOWING FARMERS AND VILLAGES MARANDELA DAIRY,
PIESANGHOEK LUONDE, ALBASIN DAM, HARATOMBO, BORDER MOTORS, CONTINUE WITHOUT LOADING BUT
OFFLOADING AT TSHAKHUMA, HA MUTSHA LWAMONDO, TSHISAULU, SHAYANDIMA, MULEDANE, JJ MOTORS,
TURN LEFT JOIN MPHEPHU STREET PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TSHANDUKO STREET PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO MVUSULUDZO TAXI TANK OFFLOADING. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSHANDUKO
STREET PROCEED TO OLD PHALAPHALA F.M. BUILDIGN TURN LEFT PROCEED TO VENDA PLAZA TAXI RANK
TURN LEFT INTO VENA PLAZA TAXI RANK OFFLOADING PROCEED AND TURN LEFT AT VENDA TASK HOTEL
ENTRANCE PROCEED AND TRUN RIGHT INTO MPHEPHU STREET PROCEED TO SIBASA TURN RIGHT INTO
R523 WYLLIESPOORT AND PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SIBASA SHOPRITE TAXI RANK OFFLOADING.

1) AOLPLOLB11091 2) RAMASELA IVY BAMBO 61101007760 PO BOX 957, MAHWELERENG, WATERBERG, 0626
6

4) not available New OL
6)

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Potgietersrus (Potgietersrus) (Origin), Potgietersrus (Potgietersrus) (Destination) -
MNB009(5201NE5201NE00206852)ROUTE 1:
THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES:
FROM HOUSE NUMBER 963 HOSPITAL VIEW IN MOKOPANE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO
PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDARIOES OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
SUBJECT TO THE EXPRESS CONDITION THAT NO INTERMEDIATE PASSENGERS BE LOADED OR OFF LOADED
ALONG THE WAY.SUCH PARTIES OR GROUP OF PASSENGERS WILL BE CONVEYED WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL
PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:WEDDINGS,PICNICS,SPORTS,CHURCH
SERVICES AND ALL OTHER KINDS OF ENTERTAINMENTS.

ROUTE 2:
THE CONVEYANCE OF COMPREHANCIVE SCHOOL LEARNERS
FROM HOUSE NUMBER 963 HOSPITAL VIEW IN MOKOPANE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO
PROVINCE,VIA MAHWELERENG ZONE 2,1,PHOLAR PARK,MOUNTAIN VIEW,SEKGAKGAPENG,EXTENTION 14
AND 17, AND THEN PROCEED TO COMPREHENCIVE SCHOOL IN MOKOPANE AND RETURN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE IN REVERSE.

1) AOLPLOLB11091 2) NTHUSE AMOS MODISE TRANSPORT3) P 0 BOX 6454, LEPHALALE, WATERBERG, 0555
8 2003/006483/23

4) not available New OL 5) 3 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - NNMH9(5201KK5201KK00206854)THE CONVEYANCE OF
MEDUPI POWER STATION EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE,VIA SHONGOANE ,LEPHALALE
TOWN,ONVERWACHT,MARAPONG AND THEN PROCEED TO MEDUPI POWER STATION AND RETURN VIA THE
SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
FURTHER CONDITIONS ARE:
TRIP NOT TO START OR END ON A TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - NNMH9(5201KK5201KK00206854)THE CONVEYANCE OF
MEDUPI POWER STATION EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE,VIA SHONGOANE ,LEPHALALE
TOWN,ONVERWACHT,MARAPONG AND THEN PROCEED TO MEDUPI POWER STATION AND RETURN VIA THE
SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
FURTHER CONDITIONS ARE:
TRIP NOT TO START OR END ON A TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) NNMH9(5201KK5201KK00206854)THE CONVEYANCE OF
MEDUPI POWER STATION EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE,VIA SHONGOANE ,LEPHALALE
TOWN,ONVERWACHT,MARAPONG AND THEN PROCEED TO MEDUPI POWER STATION AND RETURN VIA THE
SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
FURTHER CONDITIONS ARE:
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TRIP NOT TO START OR END ON A TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11091 2) NTHUSE AMOS MODISE TRANSPORTS) P 0 BOX 6454, LEPHALALE, WATERBERG, 0555
9 2003/006483/23

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 32 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Ellisras (Ellisras) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) - UHIY09(5201KK5201KK00206855)THE CONVEYANCE OF
MEDUPI POWER STATION EMPLOYEES:
FROM SELEKA IN LEPHALALE DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE ,VIA SHONGOANE,LEPHALALE
TOWN,ONVERWACHT ,MARAPONG AND THEN PROCEED TO MEDUPI POWER STATION AND RETURN VIA THE
SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

FURTHER CONDITIONS ARE:
TRIP NOT TO START OR END ON A TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11092 2) MALOME JACKSON MASHAPHU
0 8905185864081

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) P 0 BOX1860, MAHWELERENG, WATERBERG, 0626

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Potgietersrus (Potgietersrus) (Origin), Pietersburg (polokwane) (Destination) - CDFG6(5201NE520BER10206857)THE
CONVEYANCE OF NORTHERN ACADEMY SCHOOL LEARNERS:
FROM MAHWELERENG DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE,VIA DUDU MADISHA,NELSON MANDELA
DRIVE IN MOKOPANE,JOIN THABO MBEKI,JOIN R101 AND PROCEED TO POLOKWANE,JOIN GROBLER
STREET,JOIN R81 AND THEN PROCEED TO NORTHERN ACADEMY AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN
REVERSE.

FURTHER CONDITIONS ARE:
TRIP NOT TO START OR END ON A TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11092 2) SPITSKOP ENTERPRISE
1 2013/181569/07

New OL4) not available
6)

3) P 0 BOX1598, THABAZIMBI, WATERBERG, 0380

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Origin), Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Destination) - HGNI012(5201J05201J000206859)THE
CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES :
FROM SPITSKOP 25 FARM IN THABAZIMBI DISTRICT WATERBERG IN LIMPOPO PROVINCE TO PLACES WITHIN
THE BOUNDARIES OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
SUBJECT TO THE EXPRES CONDITION THAT NO INTERMEDIATE PASSENGERS BE LOADED OR OFF LOADED
ALONG THE WAY.
SUCH PARTIES OR GROUP OF PASSENGERS WILL BE CONVEYED WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE OF
ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:WEDDINGS,PICNICS,SPORTS,CHURCH SERVICES AND ALL
OTHER KINDS OF ENTERTAINMENTS.

FURTHER CONDITIONS ARE:
TRIP NOT TO START OR END ON A TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11092 2) Rantshweng Daniel Makina
5 8002085632089

4) LLPLOLB29693 Transfer of OL
Al I ennmonno I ono distance Taxi Assiatinn P () Roy 778

3) 128 Kruger Street, Centurion, Capricorn, 0157
Leporogong Long distance Taxi Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Ga7ptte Nurnhpr C,I 003 (In Oct 20141
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Atok, Atok, 0749

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Leporogong(Lebowakgomo) (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Johannesburg CBD (Central Region) (Destination) -
brcLP(520ALB1205GJ10049599)ROUTE ONE

FROM LEPOROGONG TAXI RANK MALIPSDRIFT DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO JOHANNESBURG IN GAUTENG
PROVINCE VIA ROEDTAN, ROEDTAN POLICE STATION, CRECY FARM, TUINPLAAS, SETTLERS,
HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK NEXT TO RAILWAY STATION, PRETORIA, EASTLYNE TAXI RANK, DAIRYMALL
BUILDING IN THE TAXI RANK OF BOSMAN, OLIFANTSFONTEIN, TEMBISA VIA HOSPITAL VIEW, OAKMORE
STATION / TAXI RANK, KALKFONTEIN, TO JOHANNESBURG INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT, EASTGATE,
COMMISSIONER STREET IN THE CITY OF JOHANNESBURG, TROYE STREET, TALL STREET, NOORD STREET,
PARK STATION TAXI RANK, TURN BACK TO TEMBISA OAKMORE STATION / TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY ONLY BE OFF-LOADED AT HAMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK,
EASTLANE TAXI RANK AND BOSMAN STREET/ DAIRYMALL BUILDING TAXI RANK, OAKMORE TAXI RANK AND
PARK STATION (JHB).

ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO LOADING AT PARK STATION BUT TO LOAD AT OAKMORE TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11092 2) MAFUNDAZWA TRANSPORT
6 2011/110492/07

4) not available New OL

6)

3) PO BOX 109, KHAKHU, VHEMBE, 0974

5) 1 x 36 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Siloam (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Tshilamba (Mutale Rural) (Destination) - MAGID
SCHOLAR(5208KV520A1F10206941)ROUTE

SCHOLAR - CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM SILOAM AT 04H30,THONONDA ATO5HOO,HA-KHAKHU AT
05H15,TSHIXWADZA AT 05H45,DZIMAULI AT 06H00,THENGWE AT 06H30,TSHILAMBA 06H40.

AFTERNOON - FROM TSHILAMBA AT 14H30 AT THENGWE AT 14H40,DZIMAULI AT15H00,TSHIXWADZA AT
15H30,HA - KHAKHU AT16H00,THONONDA AT 16H30,SILOAM AT 17H30.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Siloam (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Siloam (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) - MAGIDI
ORGANISED(5208KV5208KV00206942)ROUTE 02

ORGANISED - CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP LIKE CHURCH MEMBERS,FAMILY
ACTIVITIES,SOCIETIES,CLUBS,STOKVEL,FUNERALS AND WEDDING CEREMONIES WILL HIRE VEHICLE TO
PLACES INSIDE SOUTH AFRICA.

1) AOLPLOLB11092 2) MOLEFE JOHN MODISE 62111255710
7

4) LLPLOLB12405 Replacement of Vehicle
6)

BANLGLONG VILLAGE, BANGLONG VILLAGE,
LEPHALALE, 0555 Kudu Taxi Association

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lephalale (Origin), Polokwane Rural (Destination) - BrcIp0619(51000H5100HA10049635)ROUTE 2

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEPHALALE , DISTRICT WATERBERG TO POLOKWANE INDIAN PLAZA TAXI RANK, DISTRICT
CAPRICORN VIA: SHONGOANE 01, TAXI RANK, ON D1711P, THROUGH N11 ROAD, SESHEGO CROSS ROAD,
TIBANEFONTEIN TAXI RANK, BLAZER STREET TO POLOWANE INDIAN PLAZA TAXI RANK.
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RETURN JOURNEY; VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE RESTRICTION THAT NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING EXCEPT AT SHONGOANE AND
TIBANEFONTEIN.

7.1.1.2. Mongalo (Warmbad) (Origin), Ellisras (Destination) - BrcIp0618(520ANL51005610049634)KUDU TAXI ASSOCIATION

ROUTE 1

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM MONGALO, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO LEPHALALE SHOPRITE CHECKERS TAXI RANK VIA: WITPOORT
HOSPITAL, MONGALO D693, VAN LION 1800, MALINDA D171, KITTY D2650, ENTERPRICE D1758, TLHALAKWENA
3110, MALETSWAI, OLIFANTSDRIFT, MARTINIQUE, ABBOTSPOORT TAXI RANK, WAGENSVLEI, LANGPLAAS
D3109, BACK TO ABBOTSPOORT, HARRISMITH, OTHERWORLD D3123, SHONGOANE 03, 02 AND SHONGOANE
01 TAXI RANK D3122, R518 ROAD TO LEPHALALE VIA P84/1, TURN RIGHT TO JANLEE STREET, TO KENTUCKY
TAXI RANK, BACK TO JANLEE STREET TO SHOPRITE/ CHECKERS TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.3. Witpoort (Lephalale Rural) (Origin), Alexandra (Alexandra) (Destination) - BrcIp0620(5201KS12051E10049636)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM WITPOORT HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, DISTRICT WATERBERG TO ALEXANDRA TOWNSHIP
(JOHANNESBURG) VIA: MALETSWAI, OLIFANTSDRIFT, MARTINIQUE, ABBOTSPOORT TAXI RANK, SHONGOANE
03, 02 AND SHONGOANE 01 TAXI RANK, R533 TO VAALWATER, MODIMOLLE, N1 TO HAMMANSKRAAL,
OFFRAMP, HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK, BACK TO N1 THROUGH ONRAMP TO N1, MALBORO OFFRAMP, LOUIS
BOTHA STREET TO ALEXANDRA TOWNSHIP (JHB).

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

1) AOLPLOLB11093 2) MMABYALA ROSINA MATHOBELA 3) P 0 BOX 410, REBONE, STEILOOP, 0617 Steilloop
3 6004200847081 Taxi Association

4) LLPLOLB14532 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Rebone (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Groblersbrug (Mogalakwena Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP9989(520A0U520A0R00132692)ROUTE SEVEN

REBONE TO GROBLERSBURG

FROM REBONE TO GROBLERSBURG VIA BALTIMORE, MARNITZ TOM BURKE AND PROCEED TO
GROBLERSBURG.
ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY.
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRANSVERSE THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.2. Marken (Potgietersrus/Mokopane) (Origin), OAKMORE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
BRCLP9797(520B0B1001K410190573)ROUTE 7

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM STEILOOP(MARKEN) TO TEMBISA(OAKMORE)TAXI RANK, PROCEED INTO R518 TURN RIGHT INTO
MILKREVIER, VAALWATER TURN INTO R33 ROAD TO MODIMOLLE PROCEED INTO N1 TO PRETORIA
BELLE-OMRE TAXI RANK (OFF-LOADING) PROCEED TO OAKMORE TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE RETURN JOURNEY
AT OAKMORE, BELLE-OMRE TAXI RANK AND NO LOADING UNTIL MARKEN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. Teneriff (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Matopa (Mogalakwena Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP99880(52089852089100051760)ROUTE ONE
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TERNIRIF TO MATHAPO

FROM TERNIRIF TAXI RANK TO MATHAPO, SERAPPIES TAXI RANK, MAKOBE, HLOGO YA NKU, TURN LEFT TO,
BLINKWATER, HAM 1 & 2, GILEAD.
ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY.
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRANSVERSE THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.4. Uitsight (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Indian centre Polokwane (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP99881(520A0Q520A0R00051761)ROUTE TWO

UITSIGHT TAXI RANK TO POLOKWANE

FROM UITSIGHT TAXI RANK TO PIETERSBURG ON R35 ROAD TURN LEFT AT SESHEGO SIDE JUNCTION. NO
LOADING AFTER TURNING ON SESHEGO SIDE JUNTION. OFF LOADING ONLY AT THE FOLLOWING
VILLAGES,HWIBI, GOEDGEVONDEN, TIBANE, SERIES, MOLETJIE, SESHEGO, PROCEED ON MANDELA DRIVE,
JOIN RISSIK STREET OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT AT POUL KRUGER STREET PROCEED TO INDIAN CENTRE
TAXI RANK.
RETURN JOURNEY IN REVERSE LOADING AT INDIAN CENTRE ON CONDITION THAT NO PASSEGERS WILL BE
DROPPED AND PICKED UP ALONG THE WAY UNTIL AT SESHEGO MOKOPANE GROBLERSBURG "T"
JUNCTION.THEREAFTER PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. Seirappies (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Mokopane (Potgietersrus/Mokopane) (Destination) -
BRCLP99882(520A0S520A0R00051762)ROUTE THREE

SEIRAPPIES TO MOKOPANE

FROM SEIRAPPIES TAXI RANK TO MOKOPANE ON R11 ROOAD, SESHEGO SIDE JUNCTION PROCEED TO
LIMBURG, MAHWELERENG PROCEED TO MOSHATE CROSS TURN LEFT AT DUDU MADISHA OR
ALTERNATIVELY PROCEED STRAIGHT ON R11 MAIN ROAD VIA SEKGAKGAPENG UNTIL JOINING NELSON
MANDELA DRIVE TURN LEFT TO RUITER STREET TURN LEFT INTO THE TAXI RANK.
ON CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED FROM LIMBURG TO MOKOPANE, THEY WILL ONLY
BE OFF LOADED BETWEEN LIMBURG AND MOKOPANE.
RETURN JOURNEY IN REVERSE ON CONDITION THAT PASSEGERS MAY BE LOADED AT MOKOPANE TAXI
RANK AND NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED BETWEEEN MOKOPANE AND
LIMBURG,THERE AFTER PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. Uitsight (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Marken (Potgietersrus/Mokopane) (Destination) -
BRCLP99884(520A0T520A0R00051763)ROUTE FOUR

UITSIGHT TO MARKEN

FROM UITSIGGHT TO MARKEN VIA STERKWATER, PROCEED ON NKIDIKITLANA MAIN ROAD TO MONARE TURN
RIGHT TO RAPADI, PROCEED TO MARKEN TAXI RANK.
ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRANSVERSE THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.7. Marken (Potgietersrus/Mokopane) (Origin), Lephalale Shoprite (Lephalale Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP99885(520A0R520ALH00051764)ROUTE FIVE

MARKEN TO LEPHALALE

FROM MARKEN TO LEPHALALE ON THE MAIN ROAD, SHONGOANE PROCEED TO KENTUCKY AT LEPHALALE
SHOPPING CENTRE THEN PROCEED TO SHOPRITE TAXI RANK.

ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY ONLY BE OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY. PASSENGERS MAY BE
LOADED AND OFF LOADED AT PLACES AROUND MARKEN

RETURN JOURNEY IN REVERSE ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS WILL BE LOADED AT SHOPRITE TAXI
RANK AND NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED AND DROPPED ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. Marken (Potgietersrus/Mokopane) (Origin), Vaalwater (Modimolle Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP99886(520A0R510OHL00051765)ROUTE EIGHT

FROM MARKEN TO VAALWATER OFF LOAD KUKULWANE UITSPAN 24 RIVER TO VAALWATER COMPLEX AND
RETURN IN REVERSE START OFF LOADING AT MAMATLAKALA, RANTLAKANE, BASTEESPAD TO PLACES
AROUND MARKEN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. Deviliers (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Uitsight (Mogalakwena Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP99887(52089L520A0V00051766)ROUTE SIX
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DEVILLIERSDALE TO UITSIGHT

FROM DEVILLIERSDALE TO UITSIGHT VIA MATSITSILENG, GA-RAPADI, GALALIA, SODOMA, PROCEED TO
UITSIGHT.
ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY.
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRANSVERSE THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Marken (Potgietersrus/Mokopane) (Origin), Vaalwater (Modimolle Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP99886(520A0R510OHL00051765)ROUTE EIGHT

FROM MARKEN TO VAALWATER OFF LOAD KUKULWANE UITSPAN 24 RIVER TO VAALWATER COMPLEX AND
RETURN IN REVERSE START OFF LOADING AT MAMATLAKALA, RANTLAKANE, BASTEESPAD TO PLACES
AROUND MARKEN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2. Uitsight (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Marken (Potgietersrus/Mokopane) (Destination) -
BRCLP99884(520A0T520A0R00051763)ROUTE FOUR

UITSIGHT TO MARKEN

FROM UITSIGGHT TO MARKEN VIA STERKWATER, PROCEED ON NKIDIKITLANA MAIN ROAD TO MONARE TURN
RIGHT TO RAPADI, PROCEED TO MARKEN TAXI RANK.
ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRANSVERSE THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.1.3. Deviliers (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Uitsight (Mogalakwena Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP99887(52089L520A0V00051766)ROUTE SIX

DEVILLIERSDALE TO UITSIGHT

FROM DEVILLIERSDALE TO UITSIGHT VIA MATSITSILENG, GA-RAPADI, GALALIA, SODOMA, PROCEED TO
UITSIGHT.
ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY.
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRANSVERSE THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.1.4. Seirappies (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Mokopane (Potgietersrus/Mokopane) (Destination) -
BRCLP99882(520A0S520A0R00051762)ROUTE THREE

SEIRAPPIES TO MOKOPANE

FROM SEIRAPPIES TAXI RANK TO MOKOPANE ON R11 ROOAD, SESHEGO SIDE JUNCTION PROCEED TO
LIMBURG, MAHWELERENG PROCEED TO MOSHATE CROSS TURN LEFT AT DUDU MADISHA OR
ALTERNATIVELY PROCEED STRAIGHT ON R11 MAIN ROAD VIA SEKGAKGAPENG UNTIL JOINING NELSON
MANDELA DRIVE TURN LEFT TO RUITER STREET TURN LEFT INTO THE TAXI RANK.
ON CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED FROM LIMBURG TO MOKOPANE, THEY WILL ONLY
BE OFF LOADED BETWEEN LIMBURG AND MOKOPANE.
RETURN JOURNEY IN REVERSE ON CONDITION THAT PASSEGERS MAY BE LOADED AT MOKOPANE TAXI
RANK AND NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED BETWEEEN MOKOPANE AND
LIMBURG,THERE AFTER PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY.

7.2.1.5. Marken (Potgietersrus/Mokopane) (Origin), Lephalale Shoprite (Lephalale Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP99885(520A0R520ALH00051764)ROUTE FIVE

MARKEN TO LEPHALALE

FROM MARKEN TO LEPHALALE ON THE MAIN ROAD, SHONGOANE PROCEED TO KENTUCKY AT LEPHALALE
SHOPPING CENTRE THEN PROCEED TO SHOPRITE TAXI RANK.

ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY ONLY BE OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY. PASSENGERS MAY BE
LOADED AND OFF LOADED AT PLACES AROUND MARKEN

RETURN JOURNEY IN REVERSE ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS WILL BE LOADED AT SHOPRITE TAXI
RANK AND NO PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED AND DROPPED ALONG THE WAY.

7.2.1.6. Teneriff (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Matopa (Mogalakwena Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP99880(52089852089100051760)ROUTE ONE
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TERNIRIF TO MATHAPO

FROM TERNIRIF TAXI RANK TO MATHAPO, SERAPPIES TAXI RANK, MAKOBE, HLOGO YA NKU, TURN LEFT TO,
BLINKWATER, HAM 1 & 2, GILEAD.
ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY.
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRANSVERSE THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.2.1.7. Uitsight (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Indian centre Polokwane (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP99881(520A0Q520A0R00051761)ROUTE TWO

UITSIGHT TAXI RANK TO POLOKWANE

FROM UITSIGHT TAXI RANK TO PIETERSBURG ON R35 ROAD TURN LEFT AT SESHEGO SIDE JUNCTION. NO
LOADING AFTER TURNING ON SESHEGO SIDE JUNTION. OFF LOADING ONLY AT THE FOLLOWING
VILLAGES,HWIBI, GOEDGEVONDEN, TIBANE, SERIES, MOLETJIE, SESHEGO, PROCEED ON MANDELA DRIVE,
JOIN RISSIK STREET OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT AT POUL KRUGER STREET PROCEED TO INDIAN CENTRE
TAXI RANK.
RETURN JOURNEY IN REVERSE LOADING AT INDIAN CENTRE ON CONDITION THAT NO PASSEGERS WILL BE
DROPPED AND PICKED UP ALONG THE WAY UNTIL AT SESHEGO MOKOPANE GROBLERSBURG "T"
JUNCTION.THEREAFTER PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY.

7.2.1.8. Rebone (Mogalakwena Rural) (Origin), Groblersbrug (Mogalakwena Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP9989(520A0U520A0R00132692)ROUTE SEVEN

REBONE TO GROBLERSBURG

FROM REBONE TO GROBLERSBURG VIA BALTIMORE, MARNITZ TOM BURKE AND PROCEED TO
GROBLERSBURG.
ON CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF LOADED ALONG THE WAY.
THE RETURN JOURNEY TRANSVERSE THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

1) AOLPLOLB11093 2) JDA SMITH 4041003630000
4

4) LLPLOLB29611 Transfer of OL
6)

3) P.O. BOX 479, PHALABORWA, MOPANI, 1390
Phalaborwa Taxi Transport

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Mashishimale (Ba-Phalaborwa Rural) (Origin), Phalaborwa (Ba-Phalaborwa Rural) (Destination) -
brcIp0755(520ALL5209WQ00048507)ROUTE ONE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM MASHISHIMALE TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO PHALABORWA MOPANI DISTRICT VIA: NAMAKGALE,
MAKUSHANE, MASEKE, PHALABORWA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Phalaborwa (Ba-Phalaborwa Rural) (Origin), Park Station Taxi Rank(Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BrcIp0760(5209WQ10010Z10048512)ROUTE SIX

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM PHALABORWA TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO PARK STATION TAXI RANK JOHANNESBURG,
GAUTENG PROVINCE VIA: NAMAKGALE, MAKHUSHANE DAIRY, DE AOKS, DULLSTROOM AND BELFAST,
WITBANK, SPRINGS, DAVYTON, PARK STATION TAXI RANK

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM PHALABORWA TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT TO NOORD STREET TAXI RANK JOHANNESBURG,
GAUTENG PROVINCE VIA: NAMAKGALE, MAKHUSHANE DAIRY, DE AOKS, DULLSTROOM AND BELFAST, N4
FREEWAY, PRETORIA - BOSMAN STREET TAXI RANK
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RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED AT PHALABORWA,
PRETORIA, AND JOHANNESBURG.

7.1 1.3. Namakgale (Ba-Phalaborwa Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BrcIp0763(5209WS5208KJ10048514)ROUTE EIGHT

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM NAMAKGALE TAXI RANK MOPANIDISTRICT TO GIYANI TAXI RANK MOPANI DISTRICT VIA: SELWANE
CROSS, JCL, GRAVELOTTE, RUBERVALLE, LETSITELE, RISABA, MPHAGANI, DZUMERI, MAGEBA, BAMBENI,
SEKHUNYANI, GIYANI TAXI RANK

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

VIA LETABA RANCH, MATHI;PA, SELWANE, MBAULA, MAKHUBA, SAVULANI, SHIKHUMBA, SHAWELA, NKOMO,
NGOBE, KREMETART, GIYANI TAXI RANK./

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
SUBJECT TO THECONDITIONS THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11093 2) VM DIAMOND TRANSPORT (PTY) LTC8) BOX6582, OBERHOLZER, MERAFONG, 2500
6 2007/006410/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 55 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - VM(5100EP5100EP00206948)VM DIAMOND TRANSPORT
(PTY)LTD
CONVEYANCE OF PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE.
ROUTE DESCRIPTION.
FORWARD JOURNEY-ROUTE01-MUSINA
FROM THE TOWN AND TOWNSHIP AT MUSINA WITH ROADS AS APPROVED BY THE RELEEVENT OUTHORITY
TO THE NATIONAL ROAD N1 ON THE WAY TO BEITBRIDGE.JUST OUT SIDE MUSINA AND TUIRN LEFT ONTO
ROAD R572,TURN AGAIN LEFT ONTO UNUMBERED ROAD TO VENETIA MINE.FOLLOW THIS UNNUMBERED
ROAD FOR APROXIMATLEY 75 KM UNTIL THE TURN OFF TO THE VENETIA MINE TURN RIGHT ONTO THE
VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFF LOAD PASSENGERS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF VENETIA MINE.
RETUN JOURNEY
AS PER FORWARD JOURNEY,BUT IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION.
FORWARD JOURNEY -ROUTE 02-TAAIBOSS VIA TOLWE ROAD.
FROM THE TOWNSHIP AT TAAIBOSCH(GA- MAMALI)WITH UNNUMBERED ROAD VIA GA-KIBI VILLAGE
TURN-OFF,LONGDEN TURN OFF AND GROOT PAN TO THE TOLWE JUNCTION,TURN RIGHT ONTO THE TOLWE
ROAD AND CONTINUE UNTIL THE JUNCTION ON THE ROAD R572.TURN RIGHT ONTO ROAD R572 ON THE WAY
TO ALL DAYS.IN ALLDAYS FOLLOW THE ROAD AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE RLEVENT AUTHORITY TO PICK
UP AND SET DOWN PASSENGERS.CONTINUE FROM ALLDAYS ON ROAD R521 TO THE TURN- OFF ON THE
VENETIA MINE ROAD .FOLLOW THIS UNNUMBERED ROAD UNTIL THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES,TURN LEFT
ON TO THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFF-LOAD THE PASSENGRS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF
VENETRIA MINE.
RETURN JOURNEY.
AS PER THE FORWARD JOUNEY,BUT OPPOSITE DIRECTION.
FOWERD JOURNEY-ROUTE03-TAAIBOSS VIA KROMHOEK
FROM THE TOWNSHIP OF TAAIBOSCH (GA-MAMALI) WITH UNNUMBERED ROAD ON THE WAY TO
KROMHOEK.FOLLOW THE ROAD VIA DE VREDE KROMHOEK TO THE T-JUNCTION.TURN LEFT AT THE
T-JUNCTION TO VIVO.FOLLOW THE ROAD TO THE FOURWAY JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT ON THE ROAD R521
TO ALL DAYS.FOLLOW THE ROAD AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE RELLEVENT AUTHORITY TO PICK-UP AND
SET DOWN PASSENGERS.CONTINUE FROM ALL DAYS ON ROAD R521 AND CONTINUE FURTHER AS PER
ROUTE 02.

RETURN JOURNEY
AS PER FORWARD JOURNEY - BUT IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION
FORWARD JOURNEY- ROUTE 4
FROM THE ACCOMMODATION FACILITIES OF KLEIN BALOYI APPROXIMATELY 17 KM FROM MUSINA ON ROAD
R572 TOWARDS MUSINA. TURN LEFT INTO THE ACCOMMODATION FACILITIES OF TOVEY LODGE, FURTHER
WITH ROAD R572 TOWARDS MUSINA, TURN RIGHT INTO UNNUMBERED ROAD FOR APPROXIMATE 75 KM
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UNTIL THE TURN OFF TO VENECIA MINE. TURN RIGHT INTO THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFFLOAD
PASSENGERS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF VENECIA MINE.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - DIAMOND DIAMOND(5100EP5100EP00206864)ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES - ROUTES
Conveyance of bona fide employees of Murray and Roberts cementation and their personal effects who organised
themselves as a group with a mutual purpose from any point within a radius of 50 KM of any of the approved routes of the
company to any place within the borders of South Africa for the purpose of:
-Sightseeing
-Attending funerals
-Attending sport meetings
-Attending schools in other towns either to participate in sport activities or for academic reasons
-Attending entertainment values on the following conditions:

No repetitive journeys to be undertaken
Payment to be received from the group and no individual tickets to be sold to passengers
Passenger liability insurance of R40 Million per incident to be in place at all times.

TIME TABLE ON ALL ROUTES
As per agreement with the Murray and Roberts cementation from time to time
TARRIFS
As per agreement with the Murray and Roberts cementation from time to time
CONDITIONS

Busses to be able to sleep over where last passenger alighted or as per agreement with the murray and Roberts
cementation from time to time.

Deviation from the route in cases of unforeseen circumstances like rainstorms, etc

1) AOLPLOLB11093 2) VM DIAMOND TRANSPORT (PTY) LTD3) BOX6582, OBERHOLZER, MERAFONG, 2500
9 2007/006410/07

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 69 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Staff service

7.1.1.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - VM D(5100EP5100EP00206949)VM DIAMOND TRANSPORT
(PTY)LTD
CONVEYANCE OF PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS AND LUGGAGE.
ROUTE DESCRIPTION.
FORWARD JOURNEY-ROUTE01-MUSINA
FROM THE TOWN AND TOWNSHIP AT MUSINA WITH ROADS AS APPROVED BY THE RELEEVENT OUTHORITY
TO THE NATIONAL ROAD N1 ON THE WAY TO BEITBRIDGE.JUST OUT SIDE MUSINA AND TUIRN LEFT ONTO
ROAD R572,TURN AGAIN LEFT ONTO UNUMBERED ROAD TO VENETIA MINE.FOLLOW THIS UNNUMBERED
ROAD FOR APROXIMATLEY 75 KM UNTIL THE TURN OFF TO THE VENETIA MINE TURN RIGHT ONTO THE
VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFF LOAD PASSENGERS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF VENETIA MINE.
RETUN JOURNEY
AS PER FORWARD JOURNEY,BUT IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION.
FORWARD JOURNEY -ROUTE 02-TAAIBOSS VIA TOLWE ROAD.
FROM THE TOWNSHIP AT TAAIBOSCH(GA-MAMALI)WITH UNNUMBERED ROAD VIA GA-KIBI VILLAGE
TURN-OFF,LONGDEN TURN OFF AND GROOT PAN TO THE TOLWE JUNCTION,TURN RIGHT ONTO THE TOLWE
ROAD AND CONTINUE UNTIL THE JUNCTION ON THE ROAD R572.TURN RIGHT ONTO ROAD R572 ON THE WAY
TO ALL DAYS.IN ALLDAYS FOLLOW THE ROAD AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE RLEVENT AUTHORITY TO PICK
UP AND SET DOWN PASSENGERS.CONTINUE FROM ALLDAYS ON ROAD R521 TO THE TURN- OFF ON THE
VENETIA MINE ROAD .FOLLOW THIS UNNUMBERED ROAD UNTIL THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES,TURN LEFT
ON TO THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFF-LOAD THE PASSENGRS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF
VENETRIA MINE.
RETURN JOURNEY.
AS PER THE FORWARD JOUNEY,BUT OPPOSITE DIRECTION.
FOWERD JOURNEY-ROUTE03-TAAIBOSS VIA KROMHOEK
FROM THE TOWNSHIP OF TAAIBOSCH (GA-MAMALI) WITH UNNUMBERED ROAD ON THE WAY TO
KROMHOEK.FOLLOW THE ROAD VIA DE VREDE KROMHOEK TO THE T-JUNCTION.TURN LEFT AT THE
T-JUNCTION TO VIVO.FOLLOW THE ROAD TO THE FOURWAY JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT ON THE ROAD R521
TO ALL DAYS.FOLLOW THE ROAD AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE RELLEVENT AUTHORITY TO PICK-UP AND
SET DOWN PASSENGERS.CONTINUE FROM ALL DAYS ON ROAD R521 AND CONTINUE FURTHER AS PER
ROUTE 02.
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RETURN JOURNEY
AS PER FORWARD JOURNEY - BUT IN THE OPPOSITE DIRECTION
FORWARD JOURNEY- ROUTE 4
FROM THE ACCOMMODATION FACILITIES OF KLEIN BALOYI APPROXIMATELY 17 KM FROM MUSINA ON ROAD
R572 TOWARDS MUSINA. TURN LEFT INTO THE ACCOMMODATION FACILITIES OF TOVEY LODGE, FURTHER
WITH ROAD R572 TOWARDS MUSINA, TURN RIGHT INTO UNNUMBERED ROAD FOR APPROXIMATE 75 KM
UNTIL THE TURN OFF TO VENECIA MINE. TURN RIGHT INTO THE VENETIA MINE PREMISES AND OFFLOAD
PASSENGERS AT THE DESIGNATED TERMINUS OF VENECIA MINE.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - VM MASERU(5100EP5100EP00206951)ORGANISED.

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES - ROUTES
CONVEYANCE OF BONA FIDE EMPLOYEES OF MURRAY AND ROBERTS CEMENTATION AND THEIR PERSONAL
EFFECTS WHO ORGANISED THEMSELVES AS A GROUP WITH A MUTUAL PURPOSE FROM ANY POINT WITHIN
A RADIUS OF 50 KM OF ANY OF THE APPROVED ROUTES OF THE COMPANY TO ANY PLACE WITHIN THE
BORDERS OF SOUTH AFRICA FOR THE PURPOSE OF:
-SIGHTSEEING
-ATTENDING FUNERALS
-ATTENDING SPORT MEETINGS
-ATTENDING SCHOOLS IN OTHER TOWNS EITHER TO PARTICIPATE IN SPORT ACTIVITIES OR FOR ACADEMIC
REASONS
-ATTENDING ENTERTAINMENT VALUES ON THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS:

NO REPETITIVE JOURNEYS TO BE UNDERTAKEN
PAYMENT TO BE RECEIVED FROM THE GROUP AND NO INDIVIDUAL TICKETS TO BE SOLD TO

PASSENGERS
PASSENGER LIABILITY INSURANCE OF R40 MILLION PER INCIDENT TO BE IN PLACE AT ALL TIMES.

TIME TABLE ON ALL ROUTES
AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE MURRAY AND ROBERTS CEMENTATION FROM TIME TO TIME
TARRIFS
AS PER AGREEMENT WITH THE MURRAY AND ROBERTS CEMENTATION FROM TIME TO TIME
CONDITIONS

BUSSES TO BE ABLE TO SLEEP OVER WHERE LAST PASSENGER ALIGHTED OR AS PER AGREEMENT
WITH THE MURRAY AND ROBERTS CEMENTATION FROM TIME TO TIME.

DEVIATION FROM THE ROUTE IN CASES OF UNFORESEEN CIRCUMSTANCES LIKE RAINSTORMS, ETC

1) AOLPLOLB11094 2) RATSHALINWA TRADING
1 2012/158159/07

4) not available New OL

3) PO BOX 24, SIBASA, VHEMBE, 0970

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Ngudza (Thohayandou) (Origin), Thohoyandou (Thohayandou) (Destination) - RATSHALINWA
TRADING(5208MK5209HL00206867)FOWARD JOURNEY

CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM NGUDZA VILLAGE AT 05H00 AND PROCEED TO THOHOYANDOU MARUDE
SCHOOL AT 06H00.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM THOHOYANDOU MARUDE SCHOOL AT 14H00 BACK TO NGUDZA VILLAGE AT 15H00

1) AOLPLOLB11095 2) GODFREY NKOSINATHI MAKUA 3) P.O BOX 50511, MPUDULLE, SEKHUKHUNE, 1057
9 8503105206085 Groblersdal taxi Association

4) LLPLOLB56133 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Groblersdal (Groblersdal) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
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BRCL010112(5201NM1000Z710179487)ROUTE 1

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO BENONI, OAKMORE, PRETORIA(BOSMAN STATION), AND PROCEED TO
JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY tAXI RANK.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK, TO PRETORIA(BOSMAN STATION), AND PROCEED TO JOHANNESBURG
PARK CITY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.2. Groblersdal (Origin), Tsimanyane (Greater Marble Hall Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP00778(51006V52097010179500)ROUTE 7

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO LEGOLANENG, TSIMANYANA, VAALBANK, MABITSI, MMOTWANENG AND
PROCEED TO TSIMANYANE TAXI RANK.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE.

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO RAMOGWERANE, SERITHING, MOHLALAOTWANA AND PROCEED TO
TSIMANYANE TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Groblersdal (Origin), Kwaggafontein (Thembisile Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP909823(51006V8200UG10179489)ROUTE
10

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO MATSHIDING,
DENNILTON AND PROCEED TO KWAGGAFONTEIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME RPOUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.4. Groblersdal (Origin), Burgersfort (Greater Tubatse Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP10168804(51006V52093C10179491)ROUTE 11

FORWARD JOURNEY.

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO STOFBERG, STEELPOORT, AND PROCEED TO BURGERSFORD TAXI
RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.5. Groblersdal (Origin), Jane Furse (Makhuduthamaga Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP0050031(51006V52095E10179492)ROUTE 5

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO MOTETEMA, TAFELKOP, MONSTERLUS, JANE FURSE, VLEISBOOM,
PHOKWANE, AND PROCEED TO JANE FURSE TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.6. Groblersdal (Origin), Siyabuswa (Dr J S Moroka Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP099009(51006V8201MS10179493)ROUTE
9

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO MARBLE HALL AND PROCEED TO SEYABUSWA TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.7. Groblersdal (Origin), Middelburg (Middelburg - MP) (Destination) - BRCLP0020022(51006V82026810179494)ROUTE 3
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FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO MIDDELBURG TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.8. Groblersdal (Origin), Witbank (Destination) - BRCLP0010019(51006V8100MX10179488)ROUTE 2

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO WITBANK TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.9. Groblersdal (Origin), ZAAIPLAAS (Destination) - BRCLP0022440(51006V5100PH00179501)ROUTE 6

FORWARD JOURNEY

FRON GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO MOTETEMA, MONSTERLUS, MAKHOPHENG, AND PROCEED TO
ZAAIPLAAS TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.1 Groblersdal (Origin), Leeufontein (Greater Marble Hall Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP118184(51006V5201NT10179505)ROUTE 8

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO MOGANYAKA, AND PROCEED TO LEEUFONTEIN TAXI RANK

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

7.1.1.1 Groblersdal (Origin), Pick 'n Pay Taxi Rank (Destination) - BRCLP00400311(51006V5100P110179512)ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO LEEUWFONTEIN, APEL, LEBOWAKGOMO AND PROCEED TO
POLOKWANE PICK'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ALONG THE ENTIRE
ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 Groblersdal (Origin), Stofberg (Destination) - BRCLP1927261(51006V5100PJ00179513)ROUTE 12

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GROBLERSDAL TAXI RANK TO MALEOSKOP, AND PROCEED TO STOFBERG TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

1) AOLPLOLB11097 2) MARCUS MATLALA 7406015476080 3) 858 LETHULI PARK, SESHEGO, CAPRICORN, 0742
9

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Polokwane Rural (Origin), Polokwane Rural (Destination) - BRC775(5100HA5100HA00162352)CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED GROUP FROM ANY POINT WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY OF POLOKWANE TO PLACES WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN TO THE PLACE WHERE THE GROUP WAS PICKED UP IN THE
FIRST INSTANCE. SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT THE CONVEYANCE OF SUCH A GROUP BE CONVEYED
WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
A. A WEDDING
B. A FUNERAL
C. A RELIGIOUS GATHERING
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D. A PICNIC OR ANY SIMILAR KIND OF ORGANISED ENTERTAINMENT OR RECREATION
E. A SPORTING EVENT EITHER AS A PARTICIPANTS OR SPECTATORS

1) AOLPLOLB11098 2) MASEKETE PETRUS MODIBA 3) PO BOX 913, JANE FURSE HOSPITAL, CAPRICORN,
0 6609135375089 0699

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 50 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Polokwane Rural (Origin), Polokwane Rural (Destination) - BRC778(5100HA5100HA00162337)CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED PARTIES FROM PLACES WITHIN THE DISTRICT OF CAPRICORN TO POINTS WITHIN REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN TO WHERE THE PARTY WAS PICKED UP WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY OF
CAPRICORN. SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT THE CONVEYANCE OF SUCH A GROUP UNDERTAKES THE
TRIP AS A GROUP WITH THE PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING :
A. A WEDDING
B. A FUNERAL
C. A RELIGIOUS GATHERING
D. A PICNIC
E. A SPORTS ACTIVITY AS A PARTICIPANTS OR SPECTATOR
F. A COMMUNITY GATHERING i.e. SOCIAL AND POLITICAL GATHERINGS

1) AOLPLOLB11098 2) SEMPOY JOSIAS PHOFEDI
3 4905035507082

4) LLPLOLB58147 Transfer of OL
6)

3) BOX 174, MOKOMENE, CAPRICORN, 0811
Mphebatho Long and Local Distance Taxi Association

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. polokwane (Origin), Rustenburg (Destination) - BRCLP11881(5100P76100IN10179533)ROUTE 2

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM POLOKWANE CENTRE TAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO RUSTERNBURG TAXI RANK VIA:
MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, NI SOUTH, KRANSKOP, HAMASKRAAL, MABOPANE, GARANKUA, BRITS AND
PROCEED TO RUSTERNBURG TAXI RANK.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:

FROM POLOKWANE CENTRE TAXI RANK DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, KOEDOESKOP, NORTHAM, AND [PROCEED TO RUSTERNBURG TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. polokwane (Origin), MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
BRCLP77446(5100P71001T910153664)ROUTE 1

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM POLOKWANE CENTER TAXI RANK, DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MABOPANE STATION VIA: MOKOPANE,
MOOKGOPHONG, MODIMOLLE, BELA-BELA.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTES IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS WILL BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED AT MOKOPANE,
MOOKGOPHONG, MODIMOLLE AND BELA-BELA.

1) AOLPLOLB11098 2) MAKONDE BETHUEL PHASWANE 3) 2521 ZONE 2, SESHEGO, CAPRICORN, 0742
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5 5401285211087
4) LLPLOLB6468 Transfer of OL
6)

Seshego/Polokwane Association
5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. seshego (Polokwane Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1300(520AJW520AJX00047705)
SESHEGO/ POLOKWANE TAXI ASSOCIATION.

ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM SESHEGO TOWNSHIP DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK, POLOKWANE
DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: HELEN JOSEPH STREET, RIVER CROSS STREET, HECTOR PETERSON STREET,
NGWAKO RAMALEPE, FREEDOM DRIVE, NEW ERA DRIVE, KHENSANI DRIVE, BRAAMFISCHER DRIVE,RE A
LEBOGA STREET, ALF MAKALENG STREET, MASHININI,DITLOU DRIVE,OLIVER TAMBO STREET, NELSON
MANDELA DRIVE, CHRIS HANI DRIVE, SOLOMON MAHLANGU STREET, SESHEGO HOSPITAL,MADIBA PARK,
LEGAELA BATHO, EXTENSION 44, DISTENENG, LUTHULI PARK, EXTENSION 29, LESEDI PARK, R521,
POLOKWANE CITY, VERMUKULIET STREET, LADANNA, WITKLIP STREET, SCHOEMAN STREET, POLOKWANE
RING ROUTE, BODENSTEIN STREET, CHURCH STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

ROUTE 1.1.

FROM THE INDIAN SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK, POLOKWANE TO POLOKWANE INTERNATIONAL
AIRPORT, SOUTH AFRICAN BREWERY VIA EXCELSIOR STREET, MARKET STREET, LANDDORS MAREE
STREET, VELDSPRAAT STREET, OUTSPAN STREET, DE VILLIERS,LANE, DE WET DRIVE, GENERAL DE LA REY,
GENERAL VILJOEN, POTGIETER STREET, DIAZ STREET,MAGAZYN STREET, PIETERSBURG STREET,VANDER
STEL STREET, HOSPITAL STREET.

ROUTE 1.2

FROM SESHEGO PLAZA SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK, DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MMOTONG WA PEREKISI
VILLAGE AT NKOTSANA SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK VIA NEW ERA ROAD.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS: PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE
ENTIRE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11099 2) CHUCHUMAKHALA 2014109886407 3) 68 HOOG STREET, POLOKWANE, CAPRICORN,
2 0699

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Polokwane Rural (Origin), Polokwane Rural (Destination) - BRC775(5100HA5100HA00162352)CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED GROUP FROM ANY POINT WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY OF POLOKWANE TO PLACES WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN TO THE PLACE WHERE THE GROUP WAS PICKED UP IN THE
FIRST INSTANCE. SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT THE CONVEYANCE OF SUCH A GROUP BE CONVEYED
WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
A. A WEDDING
B. A FUNERAL
C. A RELIGIOUS GATHERING
D. A PICNIC OR ANY SIMILAR KIND OF ORGANISED ENTERTAINMENT OR RECREATION
E. A SPORTING EVENT EITHER AS A PARTICIPANTS OR SPECTATORS

7.1.2.) Educational Transport

7.1.2.1. polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Origin), Polokwane Rural (Destination) -
CHUCHUM33454(520AJX5100HA00206893)CONEYENCE OF LEARNERS FROM RESIDENTIAL AREAS OF
LADANA,IVY PARK AND NIRVANNA TO PEMPS,NOORDELAND,PCS,AND CAPRICORN HIGH SCHOOL.
DEPARTURE:6H00 TO 7H00
RETURN: 13H00 TO 14H00
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1) AOLPLOLB11099 2) LESETJA EUGENE POOPED]
4 8512285918088

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 10 DITOLO STREET EVY PARK EXT, POKWANE,
CAPRICORN, 0699

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. seshego (Pietersburg) (Origin), Pietersburg Central (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
brcIp10(5209VK52090G00040022)ROUTE SIX

FORWARD JOUNEY

LOADING AND OFFLOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTES TO PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK IN POLOKWANE:
DITLOU DRIVE, NGWAKO RAMALEPE, FREEDOM DRIVE, KHENSANI, MANDELA DRIVE, MADIBA PARK, LEGAE
LA BATHO, EXTENSION 44 THROUGH NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, TURN LEFT ON RISSIK STREET THROUGH
SCHOEMAN STREET, BODENSTEIN STREET, CHURCH STREET UNTIL PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK,
ALTERNATIVELY WITKLIP STREET, VERMIKULIET STREET IN LADANNA, TO JOIN PUBLIC TRANSPORT RING
ROUTE SCHOEMA STREET, BODENSTEIN STREET, CHURCH STREET UNTIL PICK AND PAY TACI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY

LOADING AT PICK AND PAY TAXI RANK IN POLOKWANE TO SESHEGO TOWNSHIP: TURN RIGHT INTO
DEVENISH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, EXTENSION 44, DISTENENG, LEGAE LA
BATHO, MADIBA PARK INTO SESHEGO USING DIFFERENT ROADS ACCORDING TO COMMUTERS; VARIOUS
DESTINATIONS. ALTERNATIVE ROAD TURN LEFT INTO KERK STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK OR
EXCELSIOR, TURN LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, THROUGH WITKLIP R521, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI PARK AND
EXTENSION 29, TURN RIGHT INTO SESHEGO OLD ROUTE TO LUTHULI PARK, INTO SESHEGO TOWNSHIP
USING DIFFERENT ROADS ACCORDING TO COMMUTERS' VARIOUS DESTINATIONS.

1) AOLPLOLB11101 2) SETLABO PHINEAS MODIBA
2 7404105394081

4) LLPLOLB7361 Additional Authority
6)

3) BOX 55127, POLOKWANE, CAPRICORN, 0700
LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 16 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY
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FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Podungwane (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP93370(52097V520B4B00163524)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND St. ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO SJ VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL.LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL.LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A,BRAMLEY,TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND St
ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING BETWEEN PODUNGWANE AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN
JOURNEY

7.1.1.4. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Boyne/Moria (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP33991(52097V520AL610163527)ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE) TAXI RANK USING PARLIAMENT OFFICES ROAD,SEPANAPUDI
VILLAGE,TURN LEFT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA CHUENE VILLAGE,TURN RIGHT TO
JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE AND MOUNTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO St.
ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND BOYNE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWAD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT- POLOKWANE ROAD VIA MANGLEMANG,MOLAPONG,TO
CHUENESPOORT AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA
MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE,AND MOUTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO
St.ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.
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RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN BOYNE
AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

7.1.1.5. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Boyne/Moria (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP33991(52097V520AL610163527)ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE) TAXI RANK USING PARLIAMENT OFFICES ROAD,SEPANAPUDI
VILLAGE,TURN LEFT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA CHUENE VILLAGE,TURN RIGHT TO
JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE AND MOUNTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO St.
ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE
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SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND BOYNE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWAD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA MANGLEMANG,MOLAPONG,TO
CHUENESPOORT AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA
MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE,AND MOUTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO
St.ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN BOYNE
AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

7.2.1.4. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Podungwane (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP93370(52097V520B4B00163524)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND St. ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO SJ VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL.LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL.LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A,BRAMLEY,TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND St
ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING BETWEEN PODUNGWANE AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN
JOURNEY

1) AOLPLOLB11101 2) DIKWENA JACOB MAUNATLALA 3) BOX 2420, LEBOWAKGOMO, CAPRICORN, 0737
4 6010155275087 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB7394 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
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GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK `1\1 PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY
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FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11101 2) MALOSE STEPHEN MAKHAFOLA 3) P 0 BOX 1790, LEBOWAKGOMO, CAPRICORN, 0737
5 5705035433084 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB12308 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
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LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle -Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11101 2) KGABUTLE SIMON RAPULANE 3) P.O. Box 2306, Chuenespoort, CAPRICORN, 0745
6 5901015792082 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB11386 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
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BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.
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RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11101 2) MAKGOSHI ISABELA MOLEPO 3) P.O. Box 492, Chuenespoort, Chuenespoort, 0745
8 4106010454081 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB12930 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.
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7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11102 2) RAMATSOBANE ELIZABETH MATLAILA) BOX 909, LEBOWAKGOMO, CHUENESPOORT, 0745
0 5308040458087 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB5803 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 11 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
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GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7 1 1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11102 2) MAGOSI DANIEL MALOKA 3) BOX 09, CHUENESPOORT, CHUENESPOORT, 0737
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2 6801016689080
4) LLPLOLB17087 Additional Authority
6)

LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION
5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Podungwane (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP93370(52097V520B4B00163524)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND St. ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO SJ VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL.LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL.LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A,BRAMLEY,TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND St
ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING BETWEEN PODUNGWANE AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN
JOURNEY

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Boyne/Moria (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP33991(52097V520AL610163527)ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE) TAXI RANK USING PARLIAMENT OFFICES ROAD,SEPANAPUDI
VILLAGE,TURN LEFT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA CHUENE VILLAGE,TURN RIGHT TO
JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE AND MOUNTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO St.
ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND BOYNE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
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FORWAD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA MANGLEMANG,MOLAPONG,TO
CHUENESPOORT AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA
MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE,AND MOUTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO
St.ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN BOYNE
AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

7.1.1.4. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.5. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Boyne/Moria (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP33991(52097V520AL610163527)ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE) TAXI RANK USING PARLIAMENT OFFICES ROAD,SEPANAPUDI
VILLAGE,TURN LEFT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA CHUENE VILLAGE,TURN RIGHT TO
JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE AND MOUNTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO St.
ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.
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RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND BOYNE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWAD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA MANGLEMANG,MOLAPONG,TO
CHUENESPOORT AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA
MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE,AND MOUTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO
St.ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN BOYNE
AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.4. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Podungwane (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP93370(52097V520B4B00163524)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND St. ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWARD JOURNEY
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FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO SJ VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL.LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL.LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A,BRAMLEY,TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND St
ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING BETWEEN PODUNGWANE AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN
JOURNEY

1) AOLPLOLB11102 2) MOLAI HORSEA PHOOKO 3) P.O. Box 2306, CHUENESPOORT, CAPRICORN, 0745
7 6503205302083 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB7236 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle- Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
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SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11102 2) MAHLASELA SELINA MOATSHE 3) P.O. Box 916, Lebowakgomo, Lebowakgomo, 0737
8 5004080651083 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB5824 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 11 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.
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7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
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VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11103 2) MAKGABUTLE PAYNE MPHAHLELE 3) P.O. Box 1709, CHUENESPOORT, CHUENESPOORT,
0 6304165827080 0745 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS

ASSOCIATION
4) LLPLOLB5752 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
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7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11103 2) MOLATELO DOUGLAS RAPHAHLELO 3) BOX 231, CHUENESPOORT, CHUENESPOORT, 0745
1 6704045676088 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB5817 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
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PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.
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1) AOLPLOLB11103 2) MAMAILA MIRIAM MAMETJA
2 4901240638085

4) LLPLOLB7238 Additional Authority
6)

3) BOX 1700, CHUENESPOORT, CHUENESPOORT,
0745 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 16 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
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BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11103 2) MASOMA FRANK MAMETJA 3) P.O. Box 5258, LEBOWAKGOMO, CAPRICORN, 0737
4 6411025379085 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB16992 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
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ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Boyne/Moria (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP33991(52097V520AL610163527)ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE) TAXI RANK USING PARLIAMENT OFFICES ROAD,SEPANAPUDI
VILLAGE,TURN LEFT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA CHUENE VILLAGE,TURN RIGHT TO
JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE AND MOUNTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO St.
ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND BOYNE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWAD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA MANGLEMANG,MOLAPONG,TO
CHUENESPOORT AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA
MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE,AND MOUTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO
St.ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN BOYNE
AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Boyne/Moria (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP33991(52097V520AL610163527)ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE) TAXI RANK USING PARLIAMENT OFFICES ROAD,SEPANAPUDI
VILLAGE,TURN LEFT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA CHUENE VILLAGE,TURN RIGHT TO
JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
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SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE AND MOUNTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO St.
ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND BOYNE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWAD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT- POLOKWANE ROAD VIA MANGLEMANG,MOLAPONG,TO
CHUENESPOORT AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA
MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE,AND MOUTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO
St.ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN BOYNE
AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11103 2) MASOMA FRANK MAMETJA
5 6411025379085

4) LLPLOLB5808 Additional Authority
6)

3) P.O. Box 5258, LEBOWAKGOMO, CAPRICORN, 0737
LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY
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FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.4. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Podungwane (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP93370(52097V520B4B00163524)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND St. ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO SJ VAN DER MERWE
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SCHOOL.LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL.LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A,BRAMLEY,TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND St
ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING BETWEEN PODUNGWANE AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN
JOURNEY

7.1.1.5. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Boyne/Moria (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP33991(52097V520AL610163527)ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE) TAXI RANK USING PARLIAMENT OFFICES ROAD,SEPANAPUDI
VILLAGE,TURN LEFT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA CHUENE VILLAGE,TURN RIGHT TO
JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA MAJA,MATOBOLE, MOTHIBA, GA- THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE AND MOUNTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO St.
ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND BOYNE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWAD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA MANGLEMANG,MOLAPONG,TO
CHUENESPOORT AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA
MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE,AND MOUTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO
St.ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN BOYNE
AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
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HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Boyne/Moria (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP33991(52097V520AL610163527)ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE) TAXI RANK USING PARLIAMENT OFFICES ROAD,SEPANAPUDI
VILLAGE,TURN LEFT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT- POLOKWANE ROAD VIA CHUENE VILLAGE,TURN RIGHT TO
JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA MAJA,MATOBOLE, MOTHIBA, GA- THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE AND MOUNTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO St.
ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND BOYNE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWAD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA MANGLEMANG,MOLAPONG,TO
CHUENESPOORT AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA
MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE,AND MOUTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO
St.ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN BOYNE
AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

7.2.1.4. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Podungwane (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP93370(52097V520B4B00163524)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND St. ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO SJ VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL.LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL.LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A,BRAMLEY,TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND St
ENGENAS ZCC.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND PODUNGWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.
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NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING BETWEEN PODUNGWANE AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN
JOURNEY

1) AOLPLOLB11103 2) MASOMA FRANK MAMETJA
6 6411025379085

4) LLPLOLB16994 Additional Authority
6)

3) P.O. Box 5258, LEBOWAKGOMO, CAPRICORN, 0737
LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Boyne/Moria (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP33991(52097V520AL610163527)ROUTE 4

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE) TAXI RANK USING PARLIAMENT OFFICES ROAD,SEPANAPUDI
VILLAGE,TURN LEFT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA CHUENE VILLAGE,TURN RIGHT TO
JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE AND MOUNTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO St.
ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND BOYNE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
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FORWAD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA MANGLEMANG,MOLAPONG,TO
CHUENESPOORT AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA
MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE,AND MOUTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO
St.ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN BOYNE
AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

7.1 1.4. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Boyne/Moria (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP33991(52097V520AL610163527)ROUTE 4
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FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE) TAXI RANK USING PARLIAMENT OFFICES ROAD,SEPANAPUDI
VILLAGE,TURN LEFT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA CHUENE VILLAGE,TURN RIGHT TO
JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE AND MOUNTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO St.
ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN
LEBOWAKGOMO AND BOYNE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FORWAD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE,TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT-POLOKWANE ROAD VIA MANGLEMANG,MOLAPONG,TO
CHUENESPOORT AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE D40-40 ROAD VIA
MAJA,MATOBOLE,MOTHIBA,GA-THABA,MMAKATA,DIHLOPHANENG,TURN RIGHT TO
SEBJENG,MAROBO,RAMPHERI,TSHEBELA,MAMATSHA,MANKGAILE,AND MOUTAIN VIEW VILLAGES TO
St.ENGENAS ZCC AND ZCC MORIA BOYNE.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED BETWEEN BOYNE
AND LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

1) AOLPLOLB11103 2) MOTSHIDI DANIEL MAILULA 3) Box 1267, Lebowakgomo, CAPRICORN, 0745
7 5701085257085 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB17810 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.
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7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11103 2) MANALENG OUPA KGOLANE
8 7202225662084

4) LLPLOLB11204 Additional Authority
6)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) P 0 BOX 2605, LEBOWAKGOMO, CAPRICORN,
0737 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)
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7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
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CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2 1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11103 2) LIMPOPO SECURITY LIMPOPO
9 SECURITY 200208690423

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 23 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

3) FREEDOM DRIVE, POLOKWANE, CAPRICORN, 0742

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Polokwane Rural (Origin), Polokwane Rural (Destination) - BRC771(5100HA5100HA00161929)THE CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED PARTIES FROM PLACES WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY OF POLOKWANE TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN TO PLACES WHERE THE PARTY WAS PICKED UP WITHIN THE
MUNICIPALITY. SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT THE SAME GROUP UNDERTAKES THE TRIP AS A UNIT
WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE OF ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING:
A. A WEDDING
B. A FUNERAL
C. A RELIGIOUS GATHERING
D. A SPORTS ACTIVITY EITHER AS A PARTICIPANTS OR SPECTATORS
E. A PICNIC OR ANY SIMILAR KIND OF ORGANISED ENTERTAINMENT OR RECREATION

1) AOLPLOLB11104 2) LESIBA JOHANNES LEGODI 3) P.O. Box 128, Chuenespoort, CAPRICORN, 0745
0 4106175258087 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB7338 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.
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7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.
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RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11104 2) DINED ERICK MAWELA 5809055870082) BOX 3133, LEBOWAKGOMO, LEBOWAKGOMO, 0628
1 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB5797 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.
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7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11104 2) JONAS BISONDE MALULEKA 3) P.O BOX 177, GROOTHOEK, GROOTHOEK, 0628
2 7301035476089 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB7117 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
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RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11104 2) REGINALD SETLAKALANE MOLEPO 3) BOX 738, CHUENESPOORT, LEBOWAKGOMO, 0737
3 5212195712084 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION
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4) LLPLOLB30140 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY
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FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11104 2) REGINALD SETLAKALANE MOLEPO 3) BOX 738, CHUENESPOORT, LEBOWAKGOMO, 0737
4 5212195712084 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB5815 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
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ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11104 2) PAUL MATHOLE 6806295320083
5

4) LLPLOLB5750 Additional Authority
6)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) P.O. Box 2297, CHUENESPOORT, CHUENESPOORT,
0745 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)
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7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination)
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
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STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11104 2) PAUL MATHOLE 6806295320083 3) P.O. Box 2297, CHUENESPOORT, CHUENESPOORT,
6 0745 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS

ASSOCIATION
4) LLPLOLB13836 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RAN K. OFF-LOADI NG AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
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7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11104 2) MOLETSI JONATHAN TLADI 3) BOX 1306, CHUENESPOORT, CAPRICORN, 0737
8 4111145176088 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB11396 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
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CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.
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7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11104 2) L J MOGALE 5811115960085
9

4) LLPLOLB17729 Additional Authority
6)

3) P.O BOX 2404, CHUENESPOORT, CAPRICORN,
0745 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
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POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11105 2) L J MOGALE 5811115960085
0

4) LLPLOLB16933 Additional Authority
6)

3) P.O BOX 2404, CHUENESPOORT, CAPRICORN,
0745 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.
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RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
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HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11105 2) SEKANTSE DANIEL CHUENE 3) P.O. Box 2866, Chuenespoort, CAPRICORN, 0745
2 7112175398086 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB23292 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.
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RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11105 2) SEKANTSE DANIEL CHUENE 3) P.O. Box 2866, Chuenespoort, CAPRICORN, 0745
3 7112175398086 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB11394 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3
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FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.
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SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11105 2) MOLAPI JAMES MELLO 3510105588088) P.O BOX 227, LEBOWAKGOMO, CHUENESPOORT,
4 0737 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS

ASSOCIATION
4) LLPLOLB18018 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 16 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.
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7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11105 2) BOYCE SIMON MOKWENA 3) BOX 239, LEBOWAKGOMO, CAPRICORN, 0737
5 7309225506086 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

4) LLPLOLB5765 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
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CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11105 2) SEHLAKE LUCAS MALATJI 3) BOX 315, LEBOWAKGOMO, LEBOWAKGOMO, 6685
6 4701015338089 LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION
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4) LLPLOLB5762 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY
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FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL.
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11105 2) SEHLAKE LUCAS MALATJI
7 4701015338089

Additional Authority4) LLPLOLB5764
6)

3) BOX 315, LEBOWAKGOMO, LEBOWAKGOMO, 6685
LEBOWAKGOMO TAXI OWNERS ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.
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7.1.1.3. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Atok (Fetakgomo Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP91093(52097V5208YC10201312)ROUTE 3

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A TAXI RANK , TURN TO BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO MOGODI AND
TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE ZCC AND
PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE F(SHOPRITE)TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT TO S.J VAN DER MERWE
SCHOOL,LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A, BRAMLEY BRIDGE. TURN LEFT TO METRO
MOGODI AND TURN RIGHT TO JOIN THE BURGERSFORT ROAD AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PODUNGWANE
ZCC AND PODUNGWANE ST ENGENAS(DROP/PICK-UP),LEPOROGONG AND PROCEED TO ATOK TAXI
RANK.OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

RETURN JOURNEY VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination)
BRCLP1312(52097V520AJX10047793)ROUTE 1.

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A & B DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK IN
POLOKWANE DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA PHUTI'S FUNERAL PARLOUR, BRAMLEY BRIDGE, METRO CASH &
CARRY, POLOKWANE / BURGERSFORT ROAD, STAANPLAAS, ( ALTERNATIVELY FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT
F VIA METROPOLITAN PLAZA SHOPPING CENTRE, JANE FURSE / POLOKWANE ROAD, CAPRICORN DISTRICT
GOVERNMENT PREMISES, NPDC, MEC RESIDENCE, SEPANAPUDI VILLAGE, ) MANGLEMANG,
CHUENESPOORT, GA CHUENE VILLAGE, THOGWANENG VILLAGE, FYNBOS, POLOKWANE CITY VIA CHURCH
STREET, POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Mathibela/Groothoek (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1313(52097V5208A300047794)ROUTE 2.

FORWARD JOURNEY
FROM LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT A DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO MATHIBELA VILLAGE TAXI RANK AND GROOTHOEK
HOSPITAL DISTRICT CAPRICORN VIA: PADI GARAGE, MOHLAPA GARAGE, LEBOWAKGOMO HOSPITAL,
SPECON, LEBOWAKGOMO COMMERCIAL SCHOOL, SJ VAN DER MERWE TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL,
LEBOWAKGOMO METROPOLITAN SHOPPING COMPLEX, LEBOWAKGOMO UNIT F & B, MAKOTSE VILLAGE,
MOTANTANYANE VILLAGE, LEDWABA VILLAGE, DITENENG VILLAGE, MATOME VILLAGE, GA RAKGWATHA
VILLAGE, MATHIBELA VILLAGE AND GROOTHOEK HOSPITAL.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE FORWARD ROUTE IN REVERSE.

SUBJECT TO HE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

1) AOLPLOLB11106 2) Mapula Sarah Mokgola 6110080757082 3) Box 7844, Manthata, Capricorn, 0788 Bochum Taxi
4 Association

4) LLPLOLB8317 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Bochum (Blouberg Rural) (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
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brcIp0724(52085Z520AJX10048386)ROUTE FIVE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM BOCHUM TAXI RANK, DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK N PAY TAXI RANK VIA:
GA-MATIPANE, DENDRON TAXI RANK, JOIN R521 ROAD, KALKBANK, KALKFONTEIN WINKEL, GAHLAHLA GATE,
GA SEMENYA GATE, MMAKGODU, LADANNA, WITKLIP STREET, LANDROS MARE STREET, EXCESIOR, STREET,
KERK STREET AND ENTER POLOKWANE PICK N PAY TAXI RANK, DISTRICT CAPRICORN

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTE IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE RESTRICTION THAT PASSENGERS NOT TO BE LOADED BETWEEN MATEKERENG AND
POLOKWANE ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY

1) AOLPLOLB11106 2) FREDDY MASWANGANYI 3) BOX 497, ELIM HOSPITAL, VHEMBE, 0960
6 6603105721083 Hlanganani taxi association

4) LLPLOLB5858 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALTA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.1.1.2. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.3. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
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DISTRICT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA-NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Louis Trichardt (Destination) - BRCLP1060(520AG55100C300045143)ROUTE
FIVE: TIYANI TO LOUIS TRICHARDT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK TO DESTINATION LOUIS TRICHARDT TOWN - MAKHADO MUNICPALITY OF VHEMBE
DISTRICT

FROM TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO ROAD D3150 LOADING ALONG THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES :
RIBINGWANI, MAHATLANI, NJAKA-NJAKA PROCEED INTO R576 ELIM, GIYANI ROAD , TURN LEFT AND LOADING
ALONG R576 ELIM - GIYANI ROAD PROCEE DSHIRANGWANI DEPORT, WAYENI TURN - OFF, BUNGENI TURN
OFF, MASHANBA TURN OFF , AND PROCEED RIBOLLA- INN, MBHOKOTA, SHIRLEY, NJAKANJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY AND PROCEED ELIM TAXIR ANK WITH RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS FROM
ELIM UNTIL LOUIS TRICHARDT. PROCEED MPHENI VILLAGE, BEJA PROCEED INTO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS
TRICHARDT ROAD TURN RIGHT PROCEED RISSIK STREET, TURN RIGHT TO RISSIK BECOMES 1ST STREET
AYOB MOTORS PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
R524
PUNDAMALIA ROAD, TURN LEFT PROCEED TO N1 NORTH PROCEED STRAIGHT R524 BECOMES SONGOZWI
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT BURGER STREET AND TURN RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK. FROM RANK
TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET. PROCEED INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED R524
AND TURN RIGHT TO ORANGE STREET PROCEED TO ELTIVILIUS TAXI RANK, AND RETURN BACK THE SAME
ROUTE TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

N.B THIS ROUTE ALSO INCLUDE RAILWAY STATION AS WELL, i.e. PROCEEDING FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN
RIGHT INTO KRUGER STREET RAILWAY STATION PASSED THROUGH RISSIK STREET AND COMING BACK THE
SAME INTO SONGOZWI STREET, TURN LEFT THEN PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BURGER STREET TURN
RIGHT TO OK TAXI RANK.'

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM ELTIVILIUS PROCEED TO ORANGE STREET AND TURN LEFT TO R524 PROCEED THEN TURN RIGHT TO
171

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 425

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



SONGOZWI PROCEED TO KRUGER STREET THEN RIGHT TO THE RANK.
FROM OK TAXI RANK TURN LEFT TO BURGER STREET PROCEED TO SONGOSWI STREET , R524, N1 NORTH,
R524 PUNDAMALIA ROAD AND PROCEED ORANGE STREET, ELTIVILIUS, 1ST AYOB MOTORS, RISSIK STREET,
THEN TURN LEFT TO N1 PIETERSBURG- LOUIS TRICHARDT PROCEED TO BEJA, MPHENI VILLAGE.LOUIS
TRICHARDT TO ELIM WITH THE RESTRICTION OF NOT PICKING ANY PASSENGERS TO NJAKA NJAKA TRIBAL
AUTHORITY, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, RIBOLLA INN, PROCEED TO MASHAMBA, BUNGNI, WAYENI, SHIRANGWANI
DEPOT PROCEED TO R576 ELIM GIYANI ROAD AND TURN RIGHT TO GIYANI ROAD. R576 ELIM PROCEED
NJAKA NJAKA , MAHATLANI, RIBINGWANI, PROCEED BACK TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

1) AOLPLOLB11108 2) LUTENDO MASINDI 7909025389086 3) PO BOX 120, TSHAULUI, VHEMBE, 0987
2

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Tshaulu (NP343 Rural) (Origin), Lukalo (NP343 Rural) (Destination) - MASINDI
SCHOLAR(5209E15209D400206905)ROUTE

SCHOLAR

FIRST TRIP - COVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM TSHAULU AT 05H50 AND PROCEED TO GABA AT 05H54 AND
ARRIVED AT TSHIFUDI AT 06H00.

SECOND TRIP - FROM TSHIFUDI AT 06H05,GABA 06H07,TSHAULU 06H20,HA-BEGWA THEN LUKALO AT 06H25.

RETURN JOURNEY

FIRST TRIP - LUKALO AT 15H30,HA-BEGWA AT 15H35,TSHAULU AT 15H39,GABA AT 15H43 THEN TSHIFUDI AT
15H50.

SECOND TRIP - TSHIFUDI AT 16H00,GABA 16H05,TSHAULU AT 16H13,HA-BEGWA AT 16H17 THEN LUKALO AT
16H20.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Tshaulu (NP343 Rural) (Origin), Tshaulu (NP343 Rural) (Destination) - MASINDI
LUTENDO(5209E15209E100206904)ROUTE

ORGANISED

COVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP FROM ANY POINT WITHIN THULAMELA MUNICIPALITY TO PLACES
WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN TO WHERE THE GROUP WAS
PICKED.EG.SOCCER,PICNIC,MEETNGS,SCHOOL TRIPS,FUNERALS AND OTHER EVENTS.

1) AOLPLOLB11108 2) MAKHOSANI JAMES VUKEYA 3) BOX 240, KHOMANANI, VHEMBE, 0933 Hlanganani
3 6209255399082 taxi association

4) LLPLOLB25138 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Tiyani (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP1067(520AG55208KJ10045150)ROUTE TWELVE: TIYANI TO GIYANI

FORWARD JOURNEY

DEPARTURE FROM TIYANI D3100 TIYANI TAXI RANK PROCEED TO RIBUNGWENI, NSHUXI, INTO ELIM GIYANI
R576 ROAD, TURN RIGHT PROCEED ALONG RDP LOCATION PROCEED MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANEKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI RPOCEED INTO MOOKETSI GIYANI ROAD, TURN
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LEFT, PROCEED TO MASINGITA SHOOPNG CENTRE TURN R81 RIGHT INTO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD
PROCEE DTO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK AND PROCEED TONEW
SHOPRITE TAXI RANK IN GIYANI LOADING AND OFF LOADING

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM NEW SHOPRITE TAXI RANK TO GIYANI OLD TAXI RANK PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO NKHENSANI
HOSPITAL PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN MAIN ROAD, R81, MASINGITA SHOPPING CENTRE , MOOKETSI GIYANI
ROAD, DZINGIDZINGI, BODE MASWANGANYI, MENCISIS, HLANEKI, BABANGU, MIDDLE LETABA DAN, RDP
LOCATION, ELIM GIYANI R576 ROAD, NSHUXI, RIBUNGWENI TO TIYANI TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. Elim (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Johannesburg) (Destination) -
BRCLP10219(520B3S1000Z710195359)ROUTE 17

FROM ELIM TAXI RANK JOIN D4 ROAD, PROCEED VIA FLEIFONTEIN, MALISKOP, PROCEED TO N1 AND TURN
LEFT, PROCEED TO MATTOKS, POLOKWANE, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE, MOOKGOPONG, MODIMOLLE,
BELA-BELA, PROCEED TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF ONLY, PROCEED, JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGH WAY, JOIN M1 SOUTH, OFF RAMP INTO SMITH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HARRISON STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WANDERERS STREET AND ENTER INTO PARK CITY TAXI
RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

ALTERNATIVE

FROM POLOKWANE PROCEED ON N1 TO PRETORIA BOSMAN TAXI RANK. DROP-OFF ONLY AND PROCEED AS
ABOVE.

RETURN JOURNEY

FROM PARK CITY TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG, JOIN DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RGHT INTO MAIN STREET, PROCEED TO N1 VIA
POLOKWANE, MATTOCKS, BANDERLIERSKOP, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT ON D4 ELIM ROAD, VIA MALISKOP,
FLEIFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO ELIM TAXI RANK OFF-LOADING AND LOADING.

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT , NO LOADING AND OFF-LOADING ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.3. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Louis Trichardt (Origin), Giyani (Greater Giyani Rural) (Destination) - BRCLP23239(5100C35208KJ10128717)ROUTE
SIXTEEN

MAKHADO - GIYANI

DEPARTURE FROM MAKHADO TOWN (VHEMBE DISTRICT) AT O.K TAXI TO MASINGITA RAXI RANK AT GIYANI
TOWN AND ALSO BENDSTORE TAXI RANK AT GIYANI TOWN AND FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK AS WELL,
LOADING AND OFF LOADING THE FOLLOWING VILLAGES: FORWARD JOURNEY O.K TAXI RANK PROCEED TO
RISSIK STREET TO SONGOZWI STREET, PROCEED TO N1 R524 PUNDA MALIA ROAD TO ELTIVILLAS TAXI
RANK. FROM ELTIVILLAS TAXI RANK TO ORANGE STREET (AYOB MOTORS). PROCEED TO N1 MAKHADO -
POLOKWANE ROAD TURN LEFT AT THREE (3) MILES TO BEJA, MPHENI. ELIM/MAKHADO CROSS ROAD/ELIM
TAXI RANK TO WATERVAL TOWNSHIP, SHIRLEY, MBHOKOTA, CHAVANI, N'WAXINYAMANI, BUNGENI AND TURN
LEFT TO BUNGENI TAXI RANK AND PROCEED AGAIN NJHAKANJAKA, HLANGANANI TOWNSHIP, SHAVUNYAMI,
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NKUZANI, MAJOZI, N'WAMATATANI, RDP NDENGEZA, KHOMANANI RDP, MIDDLE LETABA DAM, BABANGU,
HLANIKI, MENCISI, MASWANGANYI, BODE, DZINGIDZINGI. PROCEED TO MOOKETSI - GIYANI ROAD R81 TURN
LEFT PROCEED TO NKHENSANI HOSPITAL TURN LEFT PROCEED TO GIYANI TOWN AND RETURN TO THE
SAME ROUTE TO MAKHADO TOWN.

1) AOLPLOLB11110 2) LAVHENGA GENERAL TRANSPORT 3) HOUSE NO 1417, MAKHADO, VHEMBE, 0920
5 AND MAINTENANCE 2011/138374/07

4) not available Additional Vehicle 5) 1 x 29 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Tshikota (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Origin), Makhado (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
LAVHE4(5208KW5209EZ00185872)THE CONVEYENCE OF SCHOLARS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS
ROUTE1
FROM POINTSWITHIN TSHIKOTA LOCATION TO LOUIS TRICHARDT (MAKHADO) VIA THE FOLLOWING SCHOOLS
AND PRESCHOOL
1. LAERSKOOL SOUTPANSBERG PRIMARY 06H00 AM
2. MURNNWA PRIVATE SCHOOL 06H30 AM
3. DEMONTFORT CATHOLIC SCHOOL 07H30
4. SMALL TALK PRESCHOOL 07H30

THE BUS WIL USE THE MAIN ROUTE TO AND FROM LOUIS TRICHARDT (MAKHADO)

ROUTE 2

FROM POINTS WITHIN MAKHADO MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT STARTING AT TSHIKOTA LOCATION 05H50

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PERSONS CONVEYED ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY SHALL BE
CONVEYED ON THE RETURN JOURNEY.

1) AOLPLOLB11110 2) EPHRAIM LESIBA CHUENE 3) BOX 164, GA-MPHAHLELE, CAPRICORN, 0736
6 5812175656084 UNITED MPHAHLELE

4) LLPLOLB8799 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) UNITED MPHAHLELE BOX 1234, CAPRICORN, Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

CAPRICORN, 0736

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Seleteng (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
BRCLP0207(5208XZ52097V00048392)ROUTE ONE

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM SELETENG TAXI RANK, DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A & F TAXI RANK VIA:
SEFALAOLO, MAKGWATHANE, MAMAOLO, GA MASHOENE, MOEPENG, METRO TOOSENG ROAD, LEKURUNG
TAXI RANK, MODISEI TAXI RANK, GWARAGWARA TAXI RANK, MADINALENG, LESETSI, PHOSHIRI,
MAMOGOSHUDU, GA-MAZWI, MAIJANE, MASHITE, MARALALENG, MOSETAMONG, AGRICULTURE OFFICES,
THABAMOOPO HOSPITAL AND PROCEED TO LEBOWAKGOMO ZONE A & F TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTES IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
AND RETURN JOURNEY

7.1.1.2. Seleteng (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Origin), Polokwane Rural (Destination) -
BRCLP3076(5208XZ5100HA10049602)ROUTE 2

FORWARD JOURNEY

FROM GA-MPHAHLELE DISTRICT CAPRICORN TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK VIA: SELETENG,
MASHITE, LEKURUNG, MAMAOLO, TJIANE, NKOTOKWANE, LESETSI, PHIOSHIRI, MAIJANE, SELETENG,
GA-MALEKA, BOTHONYENG, MARALALENG, DITHABANENG, MAKURUNG, THAMAGANE, HABAKUK, MADISHA,
MOTSERENG, 4109 MALATANE, BYLDRIFT, MAMATONYA, MARULANENG, 4045 LENTING, HABAKUK SHAKES
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TAXI RANK, SEPANAPUDI,MAKGOATHANE, MAMPIKI, SEKURUNG, TOOSENG, MAKURUNG, 4045 SHAKES,
MAKUSHWANENG, MOROTSE, HWELERENG, MOTANTANYANE, SEKURUNG, HWELESHANENG, MALATANE,
MAIJANE, MALEKAPANE, SEMILOANE, MOSETAMONG, SEROBANENG, PODUNGWANE, MANGLEMANG,
STAANPLAAS, STREET, BOK STREET, RISSIK STREET, BOTHONYENG, MARALALENG, DITHABANENG,
MAKURUNG, MAMAOLO, MAKGOATHANE, MAMPIKI, SEKURUNG, MOGODI, R37 ROAD, GA-CHUENE,
THOGOANENG, FYNBOS, GA-MATJEKE, CHURCH STREET POLOKWANE, KRUGER STREET, DEVENISH
STREET, BOK STREET, RISSIK STREET, KRUGER STREET AND TO POLOKWANE PICK 'N PAY TAXI RANK.

RETURN JOURNEY: VIA THE SAME ROUTES IN REVERSE

SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS MAY BE LOADED AND OFF-LOADED ON THE FORWARD
AND RETURN JOURNEY

1) AOLPLOLB11111 2) THILILELWI CONSTANCE MUKHWATE30 PO BOX 1033, TSHAULU, VHEMBE, 0987
2 6312050247082

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scholar Transport

7.1.1.1. Tshaulu (NP343 Rural) (Origin), Lukalo (NP343 Rural) (Destination) - MUKHWATHI
SCHOLAR(5209E15209D400206936)ROUTE 01

SCHOLAR - CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS FROM MUBVUMONI TO LUKALO VIA
DUVHULEDZA,MPANDONI,BEGWA THEN PROCEED TO LUKALO VILLAGE.

RETURN JOURNEY - FROM LUKALO BACK TO MUBVUMONI ON THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.2.) Organised group

7.1.2.1. Tshaulu (NP343 Rural) (Origin), Tshaulu (NP343 Rural) (Destination) - MUKWATH
ORGANISED(5209E15209EI00206937)ROUTE 02

ORGANISED

CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP DURING WEEKENDS FROM TSHAULU AND SAROUNDING AREARS TO
PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRIA AND RETURN TO WHERE THE PARTY
WAS PICKED.

1) AOLPLOLB11111 2) ALFRED TUSISHI 7503106456086 3) PO BOX 22, MUSINA, VHEMBE, 0900
7

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 7 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Musina Rural (Origin), Musina Rural (Destination) - TUSISHI ORGANISED(5100EP5100EP00206938)ROUTE

ORGANISED - CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP FROM ANY POINT WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY OF
MUSINA TO PLACES WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN TO WHERE THE PARTY WAS
PICKED SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT THE CONVEYANCE OF SUCH GROUP OF PASSENGERS SHALL
ONLY BE CONVEYED IF THEY TAKE FOWARD AND RETURN JOURNEY WITH SOLE MOTUAL PURPOSE OF
ATTENDING ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING,SPORTS,WEDDING,CHURCHES,FUNERAL,SCHOOL TRIPS
AND OTHER EVENTS.

1) AOLPLOLB11113 2) KHASAMULA RECKSON CHABALALA 3) PO BOX 246, MALAMULELE, VHEMBE, 0982
5 6305095734080

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 16 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GL003 (30 Oct 2014)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
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7.1.1.) Organised group

7.1.1.1. Malamulele (NP343 Rural) (Origin), Malamulele (NP343 Rural) (Destination) - CHABALALA KR
ORGAN ISED(5208NQ5208NQ00206947)ROUTE

ORGANISED - CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED GROUP FROM XITHLELANI MALAMULELEAND THE
SOROUNDING AREAS IN VHEMBE DISTRICT TO PLACES WITHIN THE BOUNDRIES OF THE REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN TO WHERE THE PARTY WAS PICK WITH THE SOLE MUTUAL PURPOSE OF
ATTENDING SUCH EVENT - LIKE SCHOOL TRIPS,MEETINGS,CHURCH GATHERING,FUNERALS etc.
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GOOD WOOD
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X8, Goodwood, 7460, and the respective applicant.
Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X8,

Goodwood, 7460, en die betrokke applikant.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's Office, 5 Magnolia, Valencia Park, 1201.
Vol le besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek le ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se

Kantoor, Magnolia 5, Valencia Park, 1201.

FROM/VAN: 2014/10/30 TO/TOT: 2014/10/30
FROM/VAN: 2014/10/30 TO/TOT: 2014/10/30
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OP.8294989. (2) LUVANTYU MFUNDO M ID No 8209245740088. (3) District:
WYNBERG. Postal address: 5 MIMOSA COURT, MIMOSA CRESCENT, THORNTON, 7460.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 13 passengers. (6) The conveyance of other.
(7) Authority:
Staff Service

The conveyance of staff or employees from their place of work,Mitchell's
Tankey Brewery LTD, Mitchell's Scottich Ale House to their residences
situated in Milnerton, Guguletu, Nyanga, Phillipi, and Khayelitsha.
Timetable

Afternoon:12h00am- 02h00am
Scholars Service

From their places of residences in New Crossroads, Guguletu, Phillipi,
Lower Crossroads to their respectives schools, Duneside Primary,
Merrydale
Primary, Eulalie Stott Educare Centre, Heinz Park Primary schools and
return along the same route.
Timetable

Morning:06h00 - 08h00
Afternnon:12h30 - 16h30

OP.8295296. (2) MNGOMA BULELANI REUBEN BR ID No 6506235767084. (3)

District: CERES. Postal address: P5804 POLO CROSS, NDULI, CERES, 6835.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 14 passengers. (6) The conveyance of taxi
passengers. (7) Authority:
K1 Nduli - Sterkspruit

From Nduli taxi rank Nduli, turn right into Chris Hani Drive, turn left
into R46 then into Voortrekker Road, Ceres, then into R46, turn left into
R301, turn left into R43, turn left into N1 (near Worcester), proceed
withNl through De Doorns, Touwsriver, Laingsburg, Prince Albert, Leeu-
Gamka,via Beaufort West, turn right into R61, turn left into N9 (near
Aberdeen),proceed on N9 via Graaff-Reinet, proceed on N9 via Bethesdaweg,
turn right into R61 via Cradock, proceed on R61 through Tarkastad,
proceed on R61 via Queenstown, turn left into N6 via Jamestown, Aliwal
Noord, turn right into R58 via Lady Grey, turn left Into R392 to
Sterkspruit, return with R392, right into R58 via Aliwal Noord, proceed
on R58 via Burgersdorp, turn right and proceed on R58 via Venterstad,
proceed on R58 via Colesberg, turn left on n1 (near Colesberg), proceed
on N1 via Hanover, Richmond, Three Sisters, Beaufort West, Leeu Gamka,
Prince Albert, Laingsburg, Touwsriver, De Doorns, turn right into R43
(near Worcester), right into R301, right into R46 through Voortrekker
Road, Ceres, proceed on R46, turn right into Chris Hani Drive, Nduli to
the Nduli taxi rank.

M98 Nduli, Ceres - Sterkspruit

From Nduli Ceres taxi rank to Touwsriver, Lainsburg, Beaufort West, Three
Sisters, Richmond, Hanover, Colesberg, Venterstad, Burgersdorp,
Aliwal-North, Sterkspruit ,and return along the same route.
T93 Ceres - Zastron

From Nduli taxi rank turn right into Chris Hani drive, turn left into R46

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF

AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42, COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG

STREET PIKETBERG.
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then into Voortrekker Road Ceres then into R46 turn left into R301, turn
left into R43, turn into N1 (near Worcester), proceed with N1 through De
Doorns Touwsriver, Lainsburg, prince Albert, Leeu-Gamka, via Beaufort
West to Three Sisters, Richmond, Hanover to Colesberg proceed to
Venterstat, Burgersdorp to Aliwal North cross Orange River to Rouville to
Zastron and return along the same route. Subject to condition that be a
forward journey (drop off by the station).

OP.8295583. (2) Ruiters David D ID No 5807015136081. (3) District: PAARL.
Postal address: P 0 Box 3489, Paarl, 7646. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x
18 passengers. (6) The conveyance of other. (7) Authority:
Charter Services

From pick up point situated within a radius of 60 kilometers from place
of business which is situated at 8 Bosch Street , Paarl to places within
the Republic of South Africa and return

OP.8295589. (2) Eljosa Boland Coaches ID No 200711766023. (3) District:
KUILSRIVIER. Postal address: P 0 Box 1256, Brackenfell, 7560. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, Permit No. 1805078/1 from Eljosa Boland Coaches (22
x passengers, district: KUILSRIVIER). (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1805078/1
Existing Authority

Scholar Transport

Learners of Boys High School and Rhenish Girls High School from their
residences to their respective Schools and return as per timetable.
Time table

Pick up afternoon 14h15 - 14h45 Rhenish Girls High School
Pick up late afternoon 16h45 - 15h45 Paarl Boys High
Additional Authority

Charter Service

From pick up points within the Western Cape to Destinations in the
Republic of South Africa.
Scholar Service

Transport of Learners from place of residence situated at Edgemead,
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell
which are situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of
business situate at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Paarl Girls High,
Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium Primary and Gimnasium High
and return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning): Between 06:25 - 07:00
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell. Pick up (Early Afternoon): Between 14:00 - 14:30
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium Primary
and Paarl Gimnasium High.
Pick up (Late Afternoon Sport bus): Between 16:50 - 17:20
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Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium primary
and Paarl Gimnasium High.
Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 - 15:45
Edgemead, Platekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.Drop off (late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:45 - 18:30
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Scholar Service

Transport of learners from place of residence situated at Plattekloof,
Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell which are
situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of business situated
at 14 Viben Street, Brcakenfell to Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof
Girls High School & Paul Roos Gimnasium in Stellenbosch and return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning): Between 06:25 - 07:00
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.
Pick up (Early Afternoon): Between 14:15 - 14:45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School & Paul Gimnasium in
Stellenbosch.
Pick up (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:00 - 17:45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School & Paul Roos
Gimnasium in Stellenboch. Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 -
15:45 Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell. Drop of (late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:45 - 18:30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.

OP.8295590. (2) Eljosa Boland Coaches ID No 200711766023. (3) District:
XALANGA. Postal address: P 0 Box 1256, Brackenfell, 7560. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, Permit No. 1814477/0 from Eljosa Boland Coaches (22 x
passengers, district: XALANGA). (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1814477/0
Existing Authority

Scholar Service

From place of residence to Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High
School, Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch and DF Malan High School in
Bellville and return as per time table.
Time Table

Pick up 06h25 - 07h10
Pick up early afternoon 14h15 - 14h45 DF Malan High School in Bellville
Drop off early afternoon 15h15 - 15h45 Edgemead, Bothasig, Monte Vista,
Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville and Durbanville.
Pick up late afternoon 17h15 - 17h45 Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof
Girls High School and Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch.
Drop off late afternoon 18h15 - 18h45 Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville,
Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell.
Charter

From points within the Western Cape to points within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Additional authority
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Scholar service

Transport of learners from places of residence situated in Edgemead,
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
which are situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from place of
business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Paarl Girls High,
Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary and Paarl Gymnasium
High and return.
Timetable

Pick up (morning): 06:25 to 07:00
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.

Pick up (early afternoon): 14:00 to 14:30
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High.

Pick up (late afternoon sport bus): 16:50 to 17:20
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High.

Drop off (early afternoon): 14:50 to 15:45
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.

Drop off (late afternoon sport bus): 17:45 to 18:30
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.

OP.8295623. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

Additional Authority, Permit No. 1802182/2 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(106 x passengers, district: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 x 106 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1802182/2
Existing Authority

SCHOLAR TRANSPORT

From place of residence situated in aradius of 20 kilometre from place of
business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell, (Plattekloof,
Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell) to Rhenish
Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School, Paarl Roos Gimnasium in
Stellenbosch and return and Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys, La Rochelle,
Paarl Gymnasium Primary, Paarl Gymnasium High and return.
TIMETABLE

PICK UP 06H25 - 07H00
Pick up afternoon 14H15 - 14H45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School, Paul Roos
Gymnasium in Stellenbosch
Pick up late afternoon 16H45 - 15H45
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High
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Drop off early afternoon 14H50 - 15H45
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
Drop off late afternoon 17H45 - 18H30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.
Additional Authority

Charter Service

From pick up point within the Western Cape to any place within Republic
of South Africa and return

OP.8295624. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

Additional Authority, Permit No. 1819773/0 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(21 x passengers, district: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 x 21 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1819773/0
Existing Authority

Charter

From points within the Western Cape to points within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Scholar

From place of residence to Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High
School, Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch and DF Malan High School in
Bellville and return.
Time Table

Pick up 06:25 - 07:10
Pick up early Afternoon 14:15 - 14:45 - DF Malan High School in
Bellville. Drop off early Afternoon: 15:15 - 15:45 Edgemead, Bothasig,
Monte Vista, Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville and Durbanville.
Pick up late afternoon 17:15 - 17:45 Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof
Girls High School and Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch.
Drop off late afternoon: 18:15 - 18:45 Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville,
Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell.
Additional Authority

Scholars

Transport of learners from places of residence situated in
Edgemead,Platte kloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell which are situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from
place of business situated at 14 Viben Street,Brackenfell to Paarl Girls
High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and Paarl
Gymnasium High and return.
Timetable - Pick Up (morning):

Between 06:25 - 07:00
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Tinetable - Pick Up (early afternoon):
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Between 14:00 - 14:30
Paarl Girls High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gimnasium Primary and
Paarl Gimnasium High
Timetable - Pick Up (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 16:50 - 17:20
Paarl Girls High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gimnasium Primary and
Paarl Gimnasium High
Timetable - Drop Off (early afternoon):

Between 14:50 - 15:45
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Timetable - Drop Off (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 17:45 - 18:30
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell

OP.8295625. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: XALANGA. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

Additional Authority, Permit No. 1814465/0 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(22 x passengers, district: XALANGA). (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1814465/0
Existing Authority

Scholar Service

From place of residence to Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High
School, Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch and DF Malan High School in
Bellville and return as per time table.
Time Table

Pick up 06h25 - 07h10
Pick up early afternoon 14h15 - 14h45 DF Malan High School in Bellville
Drop off early afternoon 15h15 - 15h45 Edgemead, Bothasig, Monte Vista,
Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville and Durbanville.
Pick up late afternoon 17h15 - 17h45 Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof
Girls High School and Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch.
Drop off late afternoon 18h15 - 18h45 Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville,
Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell.
Charter

From points within the Western Cape to points within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Additional Authority

Scholars

Transport of learners from places of residence situated in
Edgemead,Platte kloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell which are situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from
place of business situated at 14 Viben Street,Brackenfell to Paarl Girls
High,Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and Paarl
Gymnasium High and return.
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Timetable - Pick Up (morning):

Between 06:25 - 07:00
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Timetable - Pick Up (early afternoon):

Between 14:00 - 14:30
Paarl Girls High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and
Paarl Gymnasium High
Timetable - Pick Up (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 16:50 - 17:20
Paarl Girls High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and
Paarl Gymnasium High
Timetable - Drop Off (early afternoon):

Between 14:50 - 15:45
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Timetable - Drop Off (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 17:45 - 18:30
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell

OP.8295626. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: XALANGA. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

NEW APPL. (5) 1 x 69 passengers. (6) The conveyance of other. (7)

Authority:
Charter Service

From pick up points within the Western Cape to any points in the Republic
of South Africa.
Scholar Service

Transport of Learners from place of residence situated at Edgemead,
plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
which are situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of
business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Paarl Girls high,
Paarl boys high, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium primary and Paarl High and
return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning): between 06:25 - 07:00
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Pick up (Early Afternoon): Between 14:00 - 14:30
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium Primary
and Paarl Gimnasium High. Pick up (late Afternoon Sport Bus):Between
16:50 - 17:20 Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl
Gimnasium Primary and Paarl Gimnasium High.
Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 - 15:45
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Drop off (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:45 - 18:30
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Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Scholar Service

Transport of Learners from place of residence situated at Plattekloof,
Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell which are
situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of business situated
at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Rhenish High School, Bloemhof Girls
High
School & Paul Roos Gimnasium in Stellenbosch and return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning): Between 06:25 - 07:00
Plattekloof, welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.
Pick up (Early Afternoon): Between 14:15 - 14:45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School & paul Ros
Gimnasium in Stellenbosch.
Pick up (Late Afternoon Sport bus): Between 17:00 - 17:45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School & Paul Roos
Gimnasium in Stellenbosch.
Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 - 15:45
Plattekloof, welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.
Drop off(Late Afternoon Sport bus): Between17:45 - 18:30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.

OP.8295627. (2) FUEL4 MARKETING PTY LTD ID No 201404695207. (3) District:
CAPE TOWN. Postal address: 304 HILLSIDE HEIGHTS, WESSELS ROAD, GREEN
POINT, 8051. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 5 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:
Charter Service

From pick up points within a radius of 50KM from place of business
situated at Wessels Road, Green Point,8051 to points within the Western
Cape and return.

OP.8295628. (2) TOURVEST HOLDINGS PTY LTD ID No 200800371907. (3)

District: REPUBLIC OF SA. Postal address: PO BOX 6761, ROGGEBAAI, CAPE
TOWN, 8012. (4) NEW APPL(INCR IN PASS 4-13). (5) 1 x 13 passengers. (6)

The conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist service

Conveyance of tourist from pick up points located within the Republic of
South Africa to points/places of interest in the Republic of South Africa
and return.

OP.8295629. (2) CHILIZA PHUMELELO P ID No 7303176122084. (3) District:
WYNBERG. Postal address: P 0 BOX 33052, NYANGA EAST, 7755. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6) The conveyance of other. (7)

Authority:
Charter

From pick up points situated in Crossroads within a radius of 35
kilometers from place of business to points within the Republic of South
Africa and return.
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OP.8295632. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, Permit No. 1791864/1 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(65 x passengers, district: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 x 65 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1791864/1
Existing Authority

Charter Service

From pick up points within the Western Cape to points within the RSA and
return.
Additional Authority

Scholar Service

Transport of learners from places of residence situated in Edgemead,
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell
which are situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of
business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Paarl Girls High,
Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium Primary and paarl Gimnasium
High and return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning) : Between 06:25 - 07:00
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Pick up Early Afternoon): Between 14:00 - 14:30
Paarl Girls High, paarl Boy's High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium primary
and Paarl Gimnasium High.
Pick up (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 16:50 - 17:20
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boy's High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium primary
and Paarl Gimnansium High.
Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 - 15:45
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Drop off (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:45 - 18:30
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Scholar Service

Transport of Learners from places of residence situated in Plattekloof,
Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell which are
situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of business situated
at 14 Viben street, brackenfell to Rhenish Girls High, Bloemhof Girls
High & Paul Roos Gimmnasium in Stellenbosch and return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning): Between 06:25 - 07:00
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell
Pick up (Early Afternoon): Between 14:15 - 14:45
Rhenish Girls High, Bloemhof Girls High School & Paul Roos Gimnansium in
Stellenbosch.
Pick up (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:00 - 17:45
Rhenish Girls High, Bloemhof Girls High & Paul Roos Gimnasium in
Stellenbosch.
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Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 - 15:45
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell
Drop off (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:45 - 18:30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.

OP.8295633. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, Permit No. 1794231/2 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(72 x passengers, district: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 x 72 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1794231/2
Existing Authority

Charter Service

From pick up points within the Western Cape to points within the RSA and
return.
Additional Authority

Scholar Service

Transport of Learners from place of residence situated at Edgemead,
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
which are situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of
business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Paarl Girls High,
Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium Primary and Paarl Gimnasium
High and return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning): Between 06:25 - 07:00
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Pick up (Early Afternoon): Between 14:00 - 14:30
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium primary
and Parl Gimnasium High.
Pick up (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 16:50 - 17:20
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimanasium primary
and Paarl Gimnasium High.
Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 - 15:45
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Drop of (late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:45 - 18:30
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Scholar Service

Transport of Learners from places of residence situated at Plattekloof,
Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell which are
situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of business situated
at 14 Viben Street Brackenfell to Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof
Girl High School & Paul Roos Gimnasium in Stellenbosch and return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning): Between 06;25 - 07:00
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.
Pick up (Early Afternoon): between 14:15 - 14:45
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Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School & Paul Roos
Gimnasium in Stellenbosch.
Pick up (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:00 - 17:45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girs High School & Paul Roos
Gimnasium in Stellenbosch
Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 - 15:45
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.
Drop off (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:45 - 18:30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.

OP.8295634. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

Additional Authority, Permit No. 1805069/1 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(51 x passengers, district: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 x 51 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1805069/1
Existing Authority

Scholar Transport - Conveyance of Learners

From Place of residence situated in a radius of 20 Kilometer from place
of business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell, (Plattekloof,
Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell) to Rhenish
girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School, Paarl Roos gimnasium in
Stellenbosch and return and Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys, La Rochelle,
Paarl Gymnasium
Primary , Paarl Gymnasium High and return.
TIMETABLE PICK UP
06H25 - 07H00
Pick up afternoon 14H15 - 14H45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School, Paul Roos
Gymnasium in Stellenbosch
Pick up late afternoon 16H45 - 15H45
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Bays High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High
Drop Off early afternoon 14H50 - 15H45
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
Drop off late afternoon 17H45 - 18H30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.
Additional Authority

Charter Service

From pick up points within the Western Cape to points in the Republic of
South Africa and return

OP.8295635. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: KUILSRIVIER. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561.
(4) Additional Authority, Permit No. 1812172/1 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS
CC (22 x passengers, district: KUILSRIVIER). (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6)

The conveyance of other. (7) Authority:
Permit No. 1812172/1

Existing Authority

Scholar Service
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From place of residence to Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High
School, Paarl Roos Gimnasium in Stellenbosch and return and Paarl Girls
High, Paarl Boys, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary, Paarl Gymnasium
High and return.
Time Table

Pick up 06h25 - 07h00
Pick up afternoon 14h15 - 14h45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School, Paul Roos
Gymnasium in Stellenbosch
Pick up late afternoon 16h45 - 15h45
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Bays High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High
Drop off early afternoon 14h50 - 15h45
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
Drop off later afternon 17h45 - 18h30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
Additional Authority

Charter Service

From pick up points within the Western Cape to destinations within the
Republic of South Africa and return

OP.8295636. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

Additional Authority, Permit No. 1819590/0 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(22 x passengers, district: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1819590/0
Existing Authority

Charter

From points within the Western Cape to points within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Scholar

From place of residence to Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High
School, Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch and DF Malan High School in
Bellville and return.
Time Table

Pick up 06:25 - 07:10
Pick up early Afternoon 14:15 - 14:45 - DF Malan High School in
Bellville.
Drop off early Afternoon: 15:15 - 15:45 Edgemead, Bothasig, Monte Vista,
Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville and Durbanville.
Pick up late afternoon 17:15 - 17:45 Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof
Girls High School and Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch.
Drop off late afternoon: 18:15 - 18:45 Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville,
Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell.
Additional Authority

Scholars
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Transport of learners from places of residence situated in
Edgemead,Platte kloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell which are situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from
place of business situated at 14 Viben Street,Brackenfell to Paarl Girls
High,Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and Paarl
Gymnasium High and return.
Timetable - Pick Up (morning):

Between 06:25 - 07:00
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Timetable - Pick Up (early afternoon):

Between 14:00 - 14:30
Paarl Girls High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and
Paarl Gymnasium High
Timetable - Pick Up (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 16:50 - 17:20
Paarl Girls High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and
Paarl Gymnasium High
Timetable - Drop Off (early afternoon):

Between 14:50 - 15:45
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Timetable - Drop Off (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 17:45 - 18:30
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell

OP.8295637. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

Additional Authority, Permit No. 1805102/1 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(16 x passengers, district: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 x 16 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1805102/1
Existing Authority

SCHOLAR TRANSPORT
*****************

From place of residence situated in aradius of 20 lilometer from place of
business situated at 14 viben street, Brackenfell, (Plattekloof,
Welgemoed, Bellville, Derbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell) to Rhenish
girls high school, Bloemhof girls high school, Paarl roos gimnasium in
Stellenbosch and return and Paarl girls high, Paarl boys, la rochelle,
Paarl gymnasium primary , Paarl gymnasium high and return timetible pick
up 06H25 - 07H00
pick up afternoon 14H15 - 14H45
Rhenish girls high school, Bloemhof girls high school, Paul roos
Gymnasium in Stellenbosch
pick up late afternoon 16H45 - 15H45
Paarl girls high, Paarl boys higH, la rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium primary
and Paarl Gtmnasium high
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drop off early afternoon 14H50 - 15H45
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
drop off late afternoon 17H45 - 18H30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.
Additional Authority

Charter Service

From pick up points within the Western Cape to destinations in the
Republic of South Africa and back.

OP.8295638. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: XALANGA. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, Permit No. 1814467/0 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(22 x passengers, district: XALANGA). (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1814467/0
Existing Authority

Scholar Service

From place of residence to Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High
School, Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch and DF Malan High School in
Bellville and return as per time table.
Time Table

Pick up 06h25 - 07h10
Pick up early afternoon 14h15 - 14h45 DF Malan High School in Bellville
Drop off early afternoon 15h15 - 15h45 Edgemead, Bothasig, Monte Vista,
Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville and Durbanville.
Pick up late afternoon 17h15 - 17h45 Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof
Girls High School and Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch.
Drop off late afternoon 18h15 - 18h45 Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville,
Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell.
Charter

From points within the Western Cape to points within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Additional Authority

Scholar service

Transport of learners from places of residence situated in Edgemead,
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
which are situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from place of
business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Paarl Girls High,
Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary and Paarl Gymnasium
High and return.

Timetable

Pick up (morning) 06:25 to 07:00
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
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Pick up (early afternoon) 14:00 to 14:30
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High

Pick up (late afternoon sport bus) 16:50 to 17:20
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High

Drop off (early afternoon) 14:50 to 15:45
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.

Drop off (late afternoon sport bus) 17:45 to 18:30
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.

OP.8295639. (2) ELJOSA GARDEN ROUTE TOURS ID No 200711765523. (3)

District: KUILSRIVIER. Postal address: POS BUS 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, Permit No. 1806283/1 from ELJOSA GARDEN ROUTE
TOURS (61 x passengers, district: KUILSRIVIER). (5) 1 x 61 passengers.
(6) The conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1806283/1
Existing Authority

Charter service

From pick up points within a radius of 50km from place of business
situated at 14 Viben Street,Brackenfell to points within the RSA and
return.
Additional Authority

Scholar Service

Transport of Learners from place of residence situated at Edgemead,
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Dubarnville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell
which are situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of
business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Paarl Girls High,
paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium Primary and Gimnasium High
and return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning): Between 06:25 - 07:00
Edgemead, plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Pick up (Early Afternoon): Between 14:00 - 14:30
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium primary
and Paarl Gimnasium High.
Pick up (Late afternoon Sport bus): Betwen 16:50 - 17:20
paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium primary
and Paarl Ginasium High.
Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 - 15:45
Edgemead, plattekloof, Welgemoed, bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Drop off (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): between 17:45 - 18:30
Edgemead, plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
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Scholar Service

Transport of Leaners from places of residence situatd at Plattekloof,
Welgemoed, bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell which are
situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of business situated
at 14 Viben Street, brackenfell to Rhenish Girls Hig School, Bloemhof
Girls High School & Paul Roos Gimnasium in Stellenbosch and return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning): Between 06:25 - 07:00
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.
Pick up (Early Afternoon); between 14:15 - 14:45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School & Paul Roos
Gimnasium in Stellenbosch.
Pick up (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:00 - 17:45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School & Paul Roos
Gimnasium in Stellenbosch.
Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 - 15:45
Plattekloof, welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & brackenfell
Drop off (late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:45 - 18:30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & brackenfell.

OP.8295640. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, Permit No. 1792231/1 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(70 x passengers, district: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 x 70 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1792231/1
Existing Authority

Charter service

Granted charter service from points situated within a radius of 50 km of
holders place of business to points situated within the boundaries of the
RSA and return.
Additional Authority

Scholar service

Transport of learners from places of residence situated in Edgemead,
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
which are situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from place of
business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Paarl Girls High,
Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary and Paarl Gymnasium
High and
return.

Timetable

Pick up (morning) - 06:25 to 07:00
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell

Pick up (early afternoon) - 14:00 to 14:30
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High.
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Pick up (late afternoon sports bus) - 16:50 to 17:20
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High.

Drop off (Early afternoon) - 14:50 to 15:45
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell

Drop off (late afternoon sports bus) - 17:45 to 18:30
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.
Scholar service

Transport of learners from places of residence situated in Plattekloof,
Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
which are situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from place of
business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Rhenish Girls High,
Bloemhof Girls High and Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch and return.

Timetable

Pick up (morning) 06:25 to 07:00
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell

Pick up (early afternoon) 14:15 to 14:45
Rhenish Girls High, Bloemhof Girls High and Paul Roos Gymnasium.

Pick up (late afternoon sports bus) 17:00 to 17:45
Rhenish Girls High, Bloemhof Girls High and Paul Roos Gymnasium.

Drop off (early afternoon) 14:50 to 15:45
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell

Drop off (late afternoon sports bus) 17:45 to 18:30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell

OP.8295641. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, Permit No. 1812228/0 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(30 x passengers, district: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 x 30 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1812228/0
Existing Authority

From pick up points within a radius of 80KM from place of business
situated
at 31 Silverbeeck Crescent Brackenfell to points within the R. S. A. and
return.
Additional Authority

Charter Service

From pick up points within the Western Cape to any points in the Republic
of South Africa.
Scholar Service
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Transport of Learners from place of residence situated at Edgemead,
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell
which are situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of
business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Paarl Girls High,
Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium primary and Paarl Gimnasium
High and return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning): Between 06:25 - 07:00
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Pick up (Early Afternoon): Between 14:00 - 14:30
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium Primary
and Paarl Gimnasium High.
Pick up (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 16:50 - 17:20
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gimnasium Primary
and Paarl Gimnasium High.
Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 - 15:45
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Drop off (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:45 - 18:30
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal &
Brackenfell.
Scholar Service

Transport of Learners from plac of residence situated at Plattekloof,
Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell which are
situated within a radius of 25 Kilometers from place of business situated
at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof
Girls High School & Paul Roos Gimnasium in Stellenbosch and return.
Time Table

Pick up (Morning): Between 06:25 - 07:00
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.
Pick up (Early Afternoon): Between 14:15 - 14:45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School & Paul Roos
Gimnasium in Stellenbosch.
Pick up (Late Afternoon): between 17:00 - 17:45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School & Paul Roos
Gimnasium in Stellenbosch.
Drop off (Early Afternoon): Between 14:50 - 15:45
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.
Drop off (Late Afternoon Sport Bus): Between 17:45 - 18:30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal & Brackenfell.

OP.8295642. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

Additional authority, Permit No. 1819508/0 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(22 x passengers, district: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1819508/0
Existing Authority

Charter
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From points within the Western Cape to points within the Republic of
South Africa and return.
Scholar

From place of residence to Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High
School, Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch and DF Malan High School in
Bellville and return.
Time Table

Pick up 06:25 - 07:10
Pick up early Afternoon 14:15 - 14:45 - DF Malan High School in
Bellville.
Drop off early Afternoon: 15:15 - 15:45 Edgemead, Bothasig, Monte Vista,
Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville and Durbanville.
Pick up late afternoon 17:15 - 17:45 Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof
Girls High School and Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch.
Drop off late afternoon: 18:15 - 18:45 Panorama, Welgemoed, Bellville,
Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell.
Additional authority

Scholar service

Transport of learners from places of residence situated in Edgemead,
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
which are situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from place of
business situated at 14 Viben Street, Brackenfell to Paarl Girls High,
Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary and Paarl Gymnasium
High and return.
Timetable

Pick up (morning): 06:25 to 07:00
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.

Pick up (early afternoon): 14:00 to 14:30
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High.

Pick up (late afternoon sport bus): 16:50 to 17:20
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High.

Drop off (early afternoon): 14:50 to 15:45
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.

Drop off (late afternoon sport bus): 17:45 to 18:30
Edgemead, Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and
Brackenfell.

OP.8295643. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

Additional Authority, Permit No. 1819086/0 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(77 x passengers, district: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 x 77 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1819086/0
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Existing Authority

Charter

From pick up points within the Western Cape to points with the Republic
of
South Africa and return along the same route.
Additional Authority

Scholars

Transport of learners from places of residence situated in
Edgemead,Platte kloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell which are situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from
place of business situated at 14 Viben Street,Brackenfell to Paarl Girls
High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and Paarl
Gymnsaium High and return.
Timetable - Pick Up (morning):

Between 06:25 - 07:00
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Timetable - Pick Up (early afternoon):

Between 14:00 - 14:30
Paarl Girls High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and
Paarl Gymnasium High
Timetable - Pick Up (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 16:50 - 17:20
Paarl Girls High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and
Paarl Gymnasium High
Timetable - Drop Off (early afternoon):

Between 14:50 - 15:45
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Timetable - Drop Off (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 17:45 - 18:30
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Scholars

Transport of learners from places of residence siutated in Plattekloof,
Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and Brackenfell which are
situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from place of business situated
at 14 Viben Street,Brackenfell to Rhenish Girls High School,Bloemhof
Girls High School and Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch and return.
Timetable - Pick Up (morning):

Between 06:25 - 07:00
Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and Brackenfell
Timetable - Pick Up (early afternoon):

Between 14:15 - 14:45
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Rhenish Girls High School,Bloemhof Girls High School and Paul Roos
Gymnasium in Stellenbosch
Timetable - Pick Up (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 17:00 - 17:45
Rhenish Girls High School,Bloemhof Girls High School and Paul Roos
Gymnasium in Stellenbosch
Timetable - Drop Off (early afternoon):

Between 14:50 - 15:45
Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and Brackenfell
Timetable - Drop Off (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 17:45 - 18:30
Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and Brackenfell

OP.8295644. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: KUILSRIVIER. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561.
(4) Additional Authority, Permit No. 1812157/1 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS
CC (22 x passengers, district: KUILSRIVIER). (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6)

The conveyance of other. (7) Authority:
Permit No. 1812157/1

Existing Authority

Scholar Service

From place of residence to their respective School to Rhenish Girls High
School, Bloemhof Girls High School, Paarl Roos Gimnasium in Stellenbosch
and return and Paarl Girls High, Paarl Boys, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium
Primary, Paarl Gymnasium High and return.
Time Table

Pick up 06h25 - 07h00
Pick up afternoon 14h15 - 14h45
Rhenish Girls High School, Bloemhof Girls High School, Paul Roos
Gymnasium in Stellenbosch
Pick up late afternoon 16h45 - 15h45
Paarl Girls High, Paarl Bays High, La Rochelle, Paarl Gymnasium Primary
and Paarl Gymnasium High
Drop off early afternoon 14h50 - 15h45
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
Drop off later afternon 17h45 - 18h30
Plattekloof, Welgemoed, Bellville, Durbanville, Sonstraal and Brackenfell
Additional Authority

Charter Service

From pick up point situated in the Western Cape to points within the
Western Cape and return

OP.8295645. (2) ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC ID No 199402675423. (3)

District: XALANGA. Postal address: P 0 BOX 1256, BRACKENFELL, 7561. (4)

Additional Authority, Permit No. 1808507/0 from ELJOSA TRAVEL & TOURS CC
(79 x passengers, district: XALANGA). (5) 1 x 79 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1808507/0
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Existing Authority

Charter Service

From points within the Western Cape to points with the RSA and return.
Additional Authority

Scholars

Transport of learners from places of residence situated in
Edgemead,Platte
kloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and Brackenfell which are
situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from place of business situated
at 14 Viben Street,Brackenfell to Paarl Girls High,Paarl Boys High,La
Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and Paarl Gymnsaium High and return.
Timetable - Pick Up (morning):

Between 06:25 - 07:00
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Timetable - Pick Up (early afternoon):

Between 14:00 - 14:30
Paarl Girls High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and
Paarl Gymnasium High
Timetable - Pick Up (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 16:50 - 17:20
Paarl Girls High,Paarl Boys High,La Rochelle,Paarl Gymnasium Primary and
Paarl Gymnasium High
Timetable - Drop Off (early afternoon):

Between 14:50 - 15:45
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Timetable - Drop Off (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 17:45 - 18:30
Edgemead,Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and
Brackenfell
Scholars

Transport of learners from places of residence siutated in Plattekloof,
Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and Brackenfell which are
situated within a radius of 25 kilometers from place of business situated
at 14 Viben Street,Brackenfell to Rhenish Girls High School,Bloemhof
Girls High School and Paul Roos Gymnasium in Stellenbosch and return.
Timetable - Pick Up (morning):

Between 06:25 - 07:00
Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and Brackenfell
Timetable - Pick Up (early afternoon):

Between 14:15 - 14:45
Rhenish Girls High School,Bloemhof Girls High School and Paul Roos
Gymnasium in Stellenbosch
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Timetable - Pick Up (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 17:00 - 17:45
Rhenish Girls High School,Bloemhof Girls High School and Paul Roos
Gymnasium in Stellenbosch
Timetable - Drop Off (early afternoon):

Between 14:50 - 15:45
Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and Brackenfell
Timetable - Drop Off (late afternoon sport bus):

Between 17:45 - 18:30
Plattekloof,Welgemoed,Bellville,Durbanville,Sonstraal and Brackenfell

OP.8295646. (2) IVES LYNETTE ELIZABETH LE ID No 5203020076084. (3)

District: SIMONSTAD. Postal address: 9 BAYWOOD CLOSE, BRIGHTON STREET,
BOUT BAY, 7800. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 9 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:
Scholars

From learners place of residence in Hout Bay from place of business
situated in Hout Bay to Hout Bay Montessori and Hout Bay International
School and return.
Timetable

Pick-up
Drop-off

06h30 / 12h00 / 16h00
07h50 / 13h00 / 17h00

OP.8295651. (2) LEWIS PATRICIA AMELIA ANN PAA ID No 5802160880088. (3)

District: BELLVILLE. Postal address: 04 BELVEDERE CIRCLE, SIDNEYVALE,
BISHOP LAVIS, 7490. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, Permit No. 501880/7 from
LEWIS PATRICIA AMELIA ANN PAA (13 x passengers, district: BELLVILLE).
(5) 1 x 13 passengers. (6) The conveyance of taxi passengers. (7)

Authority:
Permit No. 501880/7

Existing Authority

TAXI PASSENGERS -
368 Netreg - Elsies River

From taxi rank at Netreg railway station Netreg, into Plakkies Street,
left into Valhalla Drive, right into Myrtle Way, right into Tafelberg
Way, left into Helderberg Way, right into Lavis Drive, left into 35th
Street, left into Owen Road, right into Halt Road, left into Oasis Street
to Elsies River railway station Elsies River and return along the same
route.
369 Netreg - Elsies River

From taxi rank at Netreg railway station Netreg, into Plakkies Street,
left into Valhalla Drive, right into Viking Road, into Avonwood Road,
left into van Riebeeck Drive, left into Epping Avenue, right into 16th
Street to Elsies River railway station Elsies River and return along the
same route.
Additional Authority

592 Netreg Station - Sanlam Centre Parow
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From taxi rank at Netreg railway station Netreg, into Plakkies Street,
left into Valhalla Drive, right into Myrtle Road, right into Tafelberg
Street, left into Helderberg Street, right into Lavis Drive, left into
35th Street, left into Owen Road, right into Halt Road, right into
Voortrekker Road, right into West Street to Hyperama Sanlam Centre Parow
and return along the same route subject to the condition that no
passengers are picked up at
Hyperama Sanlam Centre Parow.
366 Elsies River - Parow

From taxi rank at Elsies River terminus Elsies River, right into Consani
Road, right into Halt Road, right into Voortrekker Road, right into West
Road to Hyperama Parow and return along the same route.

OP.8295658. (2) Siswana Ayanda A ID No 8801066216089. (3) District:
WYNBERG. Postal address: C863A Amandla Street, Site C, Khayelitsha, 7784.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 13 passengers. (6) The conveyance of other.
(7) Authority:
Scholars

From their places of residence in Khayelitsha,Harare,Kuyasa,Nkanini,
Makhaza,Ekupumlen,Town Two,Site B,Site C,Mandalay to their schools namely
Walmer Estate Primary School,Chapel Street Primary,Zonnebloem Boys
Primary School,Rahmaniyeh Primary School,Schotsche Kloof Primary School
and return along the same route.
Timetable

Morning 05h00 - 08h00
Afternoon 12h00 - 18h00

OP.8295659. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 25 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
businesssituated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295660. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 24 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF

AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42, COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG

STREET PIKETBERG.

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 455

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295661. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 25 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295665. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 25 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.
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OP.8295666. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 25 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295667. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 25 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295668. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 25 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service
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From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295669. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 25 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295670. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 25 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295671. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 13 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
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applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295675. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 18 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295676. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 18 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295677. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service
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From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295678. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 23 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295679. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 24 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295681. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF

AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42, COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG

STREET PIKETBERG.

460 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 27 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295682. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 25 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295683. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 25 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.
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OP.8295684. (2) INDABA EXPLORATIONS ID No 201301027007. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 59 OWL STREET, JOOSTENBERGVLAKTE,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7650 c/o MR B I MISKEY 6 TIERHOUT STREET, BLOMMENDAL,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 25 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of tourists. (7) Authority:
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joostenbergvlakte, kraaifontein to
points situated on the Borders of the Republic of South Africa en route
to points beyond the Borders of South Africa and return subject to the
applicant being in possesion of the necessary Cross Border permits issued
by the Cross Border Agency.
Tourist Service

From points situated within a radius of 40KM from holders place of
business situated at 59 Owl Street, Joosternbergvlakte, Kraaifontein to
points situated with the Boundaries of the Republic of South Africa and
return.

OP.8295700. (2) ROOKNODIEN IMRAN I ID No 8005315047085. (3) District:
CAPE TOWN. Postal address: 8 PRITE STREET, PENLYN ESTATE, LANSDOWNE,
7766. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 5 passengers. (6) The conveyance of
other. (7) Authority:
Charter Service

From pick up points within a radius of 50KM from place of business
situated at 102 College Road, Rylands Estate to points within the
Republic of South Africa and return.

OP.8295738. (2) GONYA KHUSE STEVEN KS ID No 8906305496085. (3) District:
WYNBERG. Postal address: 55032 MPUKU STREET, KUYASA, KHAYELITSHA, 7784.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 14 passengers. (6) The conveyance of own
employees. (7) Authority:
Staff

Conveyance of staff or employees of Nu Metro and Primi Piatti from their
residences situated in in Khayelitsha to their place of employment Primi
Piatti and Nu Metro and return along the same route.
Timetable

20:30pm - 02:30am
5:30am - 7:00am
15:OOpm - 16:OOpm
20:OOpm - 02:30am

OP.8295752. (2) VUKA LIKHO L ID No 8008036032089. (3) District: WYNBERG.
Postal address: 19228 ELIAS MOTSOALEDI CRES., MANDELA PARK, KHAYELITSHA,
7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 16 passengers. (6) The conveyance of
other. (7) Authority:
Charter service

From pick up points within a radius of 50 kilometers from place of
business situated at 19228 Elias Motsoaledi Crescent,Mandela Park to
points within the Republic of South Africa and return.
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OP.8295759. (2) MXHAMLI SINGILE S ID No 8011215552083. (3) District:
WYNBERG. Postal address: B789 BARCELONA, GUGULETHU, 7750. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 16 passengers. (6) The conveyance of other. (7)

Authority:
Charter service

From pick up points within a radius of 50 kilometers from place of
business situated at Gugulethu to points within the Republic of South
Africa and return.

OP.8295768. (2) Rahim Goolam Rasool GR ID No 7305105250084. (3) District:
WYNBERG. Postal address: 64 Riversdale Road, Lansdowne, 7780. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6) The conveyance of other. (7)

Authority:
Scholar Service

The Conveyance of learners from their place of Residence situated in
Mitchell's plain, Strandfontein, pelican park, grassy Park, ottery,
Lansdowne and kenwyn to Claremont High School and return along the same
route.
Time Table

Morning 05:45 till 08:30
Afternoon 12:00 till 18:30

OP.8295805. (2) LOUBSER RANDALL JAMES RJ ID No 7808215104083. (3)

District: HOPEFIELD. Postal address: Reservior Street 1, Hopefield, 7355.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 32 passengers. (6) The conveyance of other.
(7) Authority:
Charter

From pick up points within a radius of 50 kilometres from place of
business situated at 1 Reservoir Street,Hopefield to points within the
Republic of South Africa and return.

OP.8295806. (2) LOUBSER RANDALL JAMES RJ ID No 7808215104083. (3)

District: HOPEFIELD. Postal address: Reservior Street 1, Hopefield, 7355.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6) The conveyance of other.
(7) Authority:
Charter

From pick up points within a radius of 50 kilometres from place of
business situated at 1 Reservoir Street,Hopefield to points within the
Republic of South Africa and return.

OP.8295848. (2) Noggala Lungephi L ID No 5606165550087. (3) District:
WYNBERG. Postal address: C282 Sarika Crescent, Khayelitsha, 7784. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 15 passengers. (6) The conveyance of taxi
passengers. (7) Authority:
7 Khayelitsha - Wynberg

From Site C Khayelitsha via Lansdowne Road, into Wetton Road, left into
Moron Road to taxi rank at Wynberg railway station and return as follows:
into Church Street, right into Egham Road, right into Wetton Road, into
Lansdowne Road to Site C Khayelitsha.
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131 Khayelitsha - Claremont

From taxi rank at Khayelitsha, left into Lansdowne Road, along Lansdowne
Road, right into Jan Smuts Drive, left into Turfhall Road, right into
Prince Arthur Road, left into Lansdowne Road which becomes Stanhope Road,
right into Station Road to taxi rank at Claremont railway station and
return along the same route.
J6 Khayelitsha - Fish Hoek

From Site C taxi rank, turn left into Lansdowne Road, right into Steve
Biko Road, left to Swartklip Road, right to Baden Powell Drive around
traffic circle at Prince George Drive, into Royal Road, into Beach Road
into Atlantic Road Muizenberg, left into Main Road to Fish Hoek Main
Road, left into Surray, into Beach Road, left into taxi rank at Fish Hoek
station and return from taxi rank Fish Hoek station, right into Station
Road and right into Main Road to Khayelitsha trans versing the same route
on the return journey subject to the following condition: no picking up
of passengers after leaving the taxi rank on the forward and return
journey and no ranking.
E79 Kuwait - Harare

From taxi rank in Site C Kuwait, left into Solomon Tshuku Street, left
into Maphongwana Avenue, right into Lansdowne Road, into Luzuko and
Driftsand, into Old Faure Road, back into Lansdowne Road, right into Mew
Way, left into Pama Road, right into Kusana Road, right into Makabeni
Road, left into Spine Road, left into Ntlazane Road, right into Steve
Biko Road, left into Bukwayo Road, right into Ncumo Road, right into
Funza Street, into Kuyasa, into Walter Sisulu Road, into Makaya Oscar
Mpetha, into Tambo Road, into Batandwa Ndondo Road to Harare and return
along the same route.
E80 Kuwait - Makaza

From taxi rank in Site C Kuwait, left into Solomon Tshuku Street, left
into Maphongwana Avenue, right into Lansdowne Road, into Luzuko and
Driftsand, into Old Faure Road, back into Lansdowne Road, right into Mew
Way, left into Pama Road, right into Kusana Road, right into Makabeni
Road, left into Spine Road, into Lwandle Drive, into Albertina Sisulu,
into Mongezi Road, into Lawulo, right into Lansdowne Road, into Tutu
Avenue, right into Lindela Road to Makaza and return along the same
route.
E81 Kuwait - Macassar

From taxi rank in Site C Kuwait, right into Solomon Tshuku Street, left
into Lansdowne Road, right into Mew Way, left into Pama Road, left into
Bonga Drive (M45), into Sulani Drive, into Nyathi Avenue, into Lansdowne
Road, right into Fukutha Road, into Cekecha Road to Macassar and return
along the same route.

OP.8295850. (2) Noggala Lungephi L ID No 5606165550087. (3) District:
WYNBERG. Postal address: C282 Sarika Crescent, Khayelitsha, 7784. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 15 passengers. (6) The conveyance of taxi
passengers. (7) Authority:
7 Khayelitsha - Wynberg

From Site C Khayelitsha via Lansdowne Road, into Wetton Road, left into
Moron Road to taxi rank at Wynberg railway station and return as follows:
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into Church Street, right into Egham Road, right into Wetton Road, into
Lansdowne Road to Site C Khayelitsha.
131 Khayelitsha - Claremont

From taxi rank at Khayelitsha, left into Lansdowne Road, along Lansdowne
Road, right into Jan Smuts Drive, left into Turfhall Road, right into
Prince Arthur Road, left into Lansdowne Road which becomes Stanhope Road,
right into Station Road to taxi rank at Claremont railway station and
return along the same route.
J6 Khayelitsha - Fish Hoek

From Site C taxi rank, turn left into Lansdowne Road, right into Steve
Biko Road, left to Swartklip Road, right to Baden Powell Drive around
traffic circle at Prince George Drive, into Royal Road, into Beach Road
into Atlantic Road Muizenberg, left into Main Road to Fish Hoek Main
Road, left into Surray, into Beach Road, left into taxi rank at Fish Hoek
station and return from taxi rank Fish Hoek station, right into Station
Road and right into Main Road to Khayelitsha trans versing the same route
on the return journey subject to the following condition: no picking up
of passengers after leaving the taxi rank on the forward and return
journey and no ranking.
E79 Kuwait - Harare

From taxi rank in Site C Kuwait, left into Solomon Tshuku Street, left
into Maphongwana Avenue, right into Lansdowne Road, into Luzuko and
Driftsand, into Old Faure Road, back into Lansdowne Road, right into Mew
Way, left into Pama Road, right into Kusana Road, right into Makabeni
Road, left into Spine Road, left into Ntlazane Road, right into Steve
Biko Road, left into Bukwayo Road, right into Ncumo Road, right into
Funza Street, into Kuyasa, into Walter Sisulu Road, into Makaya Oscar
Mpetha, into Tambo Road, into Batandwa Ndondo Road to Harare and return
along the same route.
E80 Kuwait - Makaza

From taxi rank in Site C Kuwait, left into Solomon Tshuku Street, left
into Maphongwana Avenue, right into Lansdowne Road, into Luzuko and
Driftsand, into Old Faure Road, back into Lansdowne Road, right into Mew
Way, left into Pama Road, right into Kusana Road, right into Makabeni
Road, left into Spine Road, into Lwandle Drive, into Albertina Sisulu,
into Mongezi Road, into Lawulo, right into Lansdowne Road, into Tutu
Avenue, right into Lindela Road to Makaza and return along the same
route.
E81 Kuwait - Macassar

From taxi rank in Site C Kuwait, right into Solomon Tshuku Street, left
into Lansdowne Road, right into Mew Way, left into Pama Road, left into
Bonga Drive (M45), into Sulani Drive, into Nyathi Avenue, into Lansdowne
Road, right into Fukutha Road, into Cekecha Road to Macassar and return
along the same route.

OP.8295924. (2) WATSON NEVILLE N ID No 5404235193082. (3) District:
KUILSRIVIER. Postal address: 2 CHANTAL STREET, GAYLEE, BLACKHEATH, 7580.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 13 passengers. (6) The conveyance of other.
(7) Authority:
Scholars
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Conveyance of learners from their residences in Blackheath,Bardale
Village to their respective schools namely Bellville Preparatory School
and Boston Primary and return along the same route.
Timetable

Morning 06h10 - 07h45
Afternoon 15h30 - 14h35

OP.8295942. (2) MKHUNGEKI BANGILE B B ID No 7601115733089. (3) District:
VREDENBURG. Postal address: 25 BERGLELIE STREET, LANGVILLE, ST'HELENA,
7390. (4) Additional Authority, Permit No. 502553/7 from MKHUNGEKI
BANGILE B B (15 x passengers, district: VREDENBURG). (5) 1 x 15
passengers. (6) The conveyance of taxi passengers. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 502553/7
851 DIAZVILLE SALDANHA - NAMAKWA SANDS

929 DIAZVILLE SALDANHA - SEA HARVEST SALDANHA

919 - DIAZVILLE SALDANHA - SALDANHA

920 DIAZVILLE - SALDANHA STAAL

921 - DIAZVILLE SALDANHA - VREDENBURG

Additional Authority

Minibus Taxi Service

U34 Vredenburg - Willowvale

From taxi rank in Vredenburg proceed to Langebaan, Hopefield, Riebeeck -
West on the N1 to Worcester, Touwsriver, Laingsburg, Leeu Gamka, Beaufort
West, Aberdeen, Graaf Reinet, Cradock, Tarkastad, Engcobo, Comfimvaba,
Tsomo, Butterworth, Idutywa to Willowvale and return along the same
route.
J42 Vredenburg - Mount Fletcher

From the taxi rank in Vredenburg into Stephan Street right into Mark
Street to the Main Road proceed to the R27 intersection cross the R27
intersection proceed to Langebaan Road pass Hopefield to Moorreesburg,
Riebeeck West, Tulbagh, Ceres, Laingsburg, leeu-Gamka, Aberdeen, Graaf-
Reinett, Middleburg, Steynsburg, Molteno, Dordrecht, Inwe, Elliotsdale,
Ugie, Maclear proceed to Mount Fletcher taxi rank and return.
H89 Vredenburg - Langebaan

From taxi rank at Vredenburg left into Stephen Street right into Hofo
Road proceed to the R45 right to Spoornet Head Office left onto R27 right
onto M233 proceed to the municipal suburbs at Langebaan and return along
the same route.
J41 Vredenburg - Engcobo

From taxi rank at Vredenburg in Stephen Street right into Mark Street
into Main Street till the R27 crossing cross R27 to Langebaan Road cross
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Hopefiled to Moorreesburg, Riebeeck West, Tulbagh, Ceres, Laingsburg,
Leeu Gamka, Aberdeen, Graaff-Reinet, Cradock, Tarkastad, Queenstown,
Cofimvaba to Engcobo to taxi and return along the same route.
078 Vredenburg - Mossgass

From Community Hall at Louwville right into Moclond Street right into
Suikerbos Avenue left into Anemone Street right onto R45 proceed to
Spoornet head office proceed to Portnet head office right to Duferco
proceed to Mossgass Project and return along the same route.

OP.8295943. (2) GCANGA SIBUSISO S ID No 8502165763084. (3) District:
VREDENBURG. Postal address: 12 MAARTBLOM STREET, LAINGVILLE, ST.HELENA
BAY, 7390. (4) Additional Authority, Permit No. 1813658/1 from GCANGA
SIBUSISO S (13 x passengers, district: VREDENBURG). (5) 1 x 13
passengers. (6) The conveyance of taxi passengers. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1813658/1
927 Vredenburg - Saldanha Steel

929 Diazville Saldanha - Sea Harvest Saldanha

930 Vredenburg - Diazville Saldanha

Additional Authority

U34 Vredenburg - Willowvale

From taxi rank in Vredenburg proceed to Langebaan, Hopefield, Riebeeck -
West on the N1 to Worcester, Touwsriver, Laingsburg, Leeu Gamka, Beaufort
West, Aberdeen, Graaf Reinet, Cradock, Tarkastad, Engcobo, Comfimvaba,
Tsomo, Butterworth, Idutywa to Willowvale and return along the same
route.
H89 Vredenburg - Langebaan

From taxi rank at Vredenburg left into Stephen Street right into Hofo
Road proceed to the R45 right to Spoornet Head Office left onto R27 right
onto M233 proceed to the municipal suburbs at Langebaan and return along
the same route.
J41 Vredenburg - Engcobo

From taxi rank at Vredenburg in Stephen Street right into Mark Street
into Main Street till the R27 crossing cross R27 to Langebaan Road cross
Hopefiled to Moorreesburg, Riebeeck West, Tulbagh, Ceres, Laingsburg,
Leeu Gamka, Aberdeen, Graaff-Reinet, Cradock, Tarkastad, Queenstown,
Cofimvaba to Engcobo to taxi and return along the same route.
J42 Vredenburg - Mount Fletcher

From the taxi rank in Vredenburg into Stephan Street right into Mark
Street to the Main Road proceed to the R27 intersection cross the R27
intersection proceed to Langebaan Road pass Hopefield to Moorreesburg,
Riebeeck West, Tulbagh, Ceres, Laingsburg, leeu-Gamka, Aberdeen, Graaf-
Reinett, Middleburg, Steynsburg, Molteno, Dordrecht, Inwe, Elliotsdale,
Ugie, Maclear proceed to Mount Fletcher taxi rank and return.

OP.8295944. (2) CASSIEM MOEGAMAT RASHAAT MR ID No 5303255127089. (3)

District: BELLVILLE. Postal address: 45 HART ROAD, CRAWFORD, 7764. (4)

Amendment of tariffs, Permit No. 502506/6 from CASSIEM MOEGAMAT RASHAAT
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MR (4 x passengers, district: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 x 4 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of meter taxi passengers. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 502506/6
Meter taxi service:

From meter taxi rank at Cape Town International Airport to points within
a radius of 35 kilometres from Cape Town International Airport and
return. The following prescribed tariffs as approved by the Western Cape
Provincial Regulatory Entity must be strictly adhered to by the holder of
this operating licence:
Start (Flag fall) R2.00
Rate per kilometre R8.00
Waiting rate per hour R48.00
(only to be charged where the passenger requests the driver/operator to
wait)
Luggage: No charge for the first 25 kilograms. Thereafter 30 cents for
every additional 25 kilograms or part thereof.
Amendment of tariffs

Flag fall R7.00
Waiting rate R48.00
Per kilometer R13.00

OP.8295948. (2) Tyam M M ID No 7706125979083. (3) Distrik: PIKETBERG.
Posadres: ST Helena Street, Blok F RoomlO, Laaiplek, 7365. (4) NUWE
AANSOEK. (5) 1 x 7 passasiers. (6) Die vervoer van ander. (7) Magtiging:
Scholars

The conveyance of learners from their place of residence in Laaiplek to
their respective school namely,Masiphathisane Primary and return.
Timetable

Morning:07h00 - 07h30
Afternoon: 14h00 - 14h30

OP.8295970. (2) PAKAMISA XOLANI X ID No 6809285899082. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 20 PHELANDABA STREET, KALKFONTEIN, KUILSRIVER,
7580. (4) Additional Authority, Permit No. 1742220/5 from PAKAMISA XOLANI
X (14 x passengers, district: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 x 14 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of taxi passengers. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1742220/5
1 BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

601 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED(KARL BREMER)

602 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

175 BELLVILLE -EVERSDAL

P56 BELLVILLE -VREDEKLOOF

P54 BELLVILLE-CAPE GATE MALL

F77 BELLVILLE - MITCHELLS PLAIN

K91 BELLVILLE-GEORGE
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H56 BELLVILLE - HERMANUS

H57 BELLVILLE - WORCESTER

J23 Bellville - East London

G30 Bellville - Umtata

Additional Authority

T7 Bellville - Sterkspruit

From Bellville Station Transport Interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road ( No pick up and drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1, via Paarl, Worcester, Laingsburg, Beaufort West, Three
Sisters, Richmond, Hanover, Venterstad, Burgersdorp, Aliwal North to
Sterkspruit and return along the same route.
T12 Bellville - Cala

From Bellville Station Transport Interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road, (No pick up and drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1, via Paarl, Worcester, Laingsburg, Beaufort West, Aberdeen,
Graaff Reinet, Cradock, Tarkastad, Queenstown, Lady Frere to Cala and
return along the same route.
Bellville - Vredendal

From Bellville taxi rank join Durbn Road, pass Durbanville to N7,
Malmesbury, Moorreersburg, Piketberg, Citrusdal, Clanwilliam, Klawer to
Vredendal and return along same route.
Bellville - Polokwane via Johannesburg

From Bellville Durban Road to N1, Paarl, Worcestor, Laingsburg, Beaufort
West, Three Sisters, Richmond, Hanover, Colesburg, Bloemfontein,
Kroonstad, Johannesburg, Pretoria to Polokwane and return along same
route.
124 Bellville - Cape Town

From taxi rank in Suid Street Bellville, right into Charl Malan Street,
Left into Voortrekker Road, along Voortrekker Road through Parow,
Goodwood, Maitland and Salt River, into Russel Street, right into Sir
Lowry Road, right into Oswald Pirow Street to Top Deck Cape Town railway
station Cape Town and return along the same route. (drop-off only)
F43 Bellville - Atlantis

From taxi rank at Bellville railway station Bellville, into South Road,
right into Durban Road, along Durban Road which becomes Willie van Schoor
Road, along Willie van Schoor Road which becomes Durbanville Road, along
Durbanville Road, at circle in Durbanville into Koeberg Road, into
Adderley Street, into R304, along R304 to Atlantis, left into Reygersdal
Road, right into Wesfleur circle, left into taxi rank at Wesfleur
Atlantis and return along the same route.
Q74 Bellville - Ceres
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From Bellville taxi rank Charl Malan road, Voortrekker Road, R300, n1,
Klapmuts road to Wellington road, R303 past Hermon, Tulbagh, Wolsely to
Ceres and return along the same route. Drop off only.
R94 Bellville - Robertson

From Bellville station transport interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road (no pick up & drop offs) right onto Nl off-ramp
onto the Nl via Hoog street, left into Hoog Street via Worcester via R60
right into Robertson taxi rank and return along the same route.
P51 Bellville - Langa

From Bellville taxi rank, Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker road,
left into Vanguard drive, right to Langa taxi rank and return along the
same route.
R93 Bellville - Malmesbury

From Bellville station transport interchange off Bellrail road, left into
Bellrail road, right into Carl Malan Street left into Voortrekker road,
right into Durban road (no pick and drop offs) left onto n1 off-ramp onto
the N1 proceed along the N1 right onto N7 off-ramp proceed straight alonh
the N7 towards Malmesbury taxi rank and return along the same route.
N88 Bellville - Worcester

From Bellville interchange, Voortrekker, right Durban road via nl, Paarl,
Worcester, Robertson, Montague to Ashton taxi rank and return along the
same route.
Bellville - Mbekweni

From Bellville taxi rank into Charl Malan Street,right into Voortrekker
Road right into Durban Road right into N1 off ramp straight to Paarland
into Mbekweni taxi rank and return along the same route.
Bellville - Villiersdorp

From Bellville taxi rank into Charl Malan Street right into Voortrekker
Road straight into R300 left into N2 to Somerset West and left into
Grabouw right into Villeons Pass straight into Villiersdorp taxi rank and
return along the route.

OP.8295972. (2) Sikuyes Fuel (PTY) LTD ID No 201322988307. (3) District:
WYNBERG. Postal address: 48 Meteran Crescent, Blackheath, Blackheath,
7580. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 22 passengers. (6) The conveyance of
other. (7) Authority:
Staff Service

The conveyance of staff from their residence situated in lower Cross
road,Nyanga and phillipi to their place of employment namley
Schoongezicht resturant situated in Brakenfell and return
Time Table

1 week: from 8h00am to 16h0Opm
1 week: from 16h00pm to 1h00am
at times; 12h00 pm to 16h00pm (depending on how busy the resturant is)
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OP.8295973. (2) PAKAMISA XOLANI X ID No 6809285899082. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 20 PHELANDABA STREET, KALKFONTEIN, KUILSRIVER,
7580. (4) Additional authority, Permit No. 1504733/12 from PAKAMISA
XOLANI X (15 x passengers, district: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 x 15 passengers.
(6) The conveyance of taxi passengers. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1504733/12
1 Bellville - Durbanville

601 Bellville - Welgemoed

602 Bellville - Welgemoed

H56 Bellville - Hermanus

175 Bellville - Eversdal

M42 Bellville - East London

J23 Bellville - East London

G30 Bellville - Umtata

Additional Authority

T7 Bellville - Sterkspruit

From Bellville Station Transport Interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road ( No pick up and drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1, via Paarl, Worcester, Laingsburg, Beaufort West, Three
Sisters, Richmond, Hanover, Venterstad, Burgersdorp, Aliwal North to
Sterkspruit and return along the same route.
T12 Bellville - Cala

From Bellville Station Transport Interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road, (No pick up and drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1, via Paarl, Worcester, Laingsburg, Beaufort West, Aberdeen,
Graaff Reinet, Cradock, Tarkastad, Queenstown, Lady Frere to Cala and
return along the same route.
Bellville - Vredendal

From Bellville taxi rank join Durban Road, pass Durbanville to N7,
Malmesbury, Moorreesberg, Piketberg, Citrusdal, Clanwilliam, Klawer to
Vredendal and return along same route.
Bellville - Polokwane via Johannesburg

From Bellville Durban Road to N1, Paarl, Worcestor, Laingsburg, Beaufort
West, Three Sisters, Richmond, Hanover, Colesburg, Bloemfontein,
Kroonstad, Johannesburg, Pretoria to Polokwane and return along same
route.
124 Bellville - Cape Town

From taxi rank in Suid Street Bellville, right into Charl Malan Street,
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left into Voortrekker Road, along Voortrekker Road through Parow,
Goodwood,Maitland and Salt River, into Russel Street, right into Sir
Lowry Road, right into Oswald Pirow Street to Top Deck Cape Town railway
station Cape Town and return along the same route. (drop-off only)
F43 Bellville - Atlantis

From taxi rank at Bellville railway station Bellville, into South Road,
right into Durban Road, along Durban Road which becomes Willie van Schoor
Road, along Willie van Schoor Road which becomes Durbanville Road, along
Durbanville Road, at circle in Durbanville into Koeberg Road, into
Adderley Street, into R304, along R304 to Atlantis, left into Reygersdal
Road, right into Wesfleur circle, left into taxi rank at Wesfleur
Atlantis and return along the same route.
Q74 Bellville - Ceres

From Bellville taxi rank Charl Malan road, Voortrekker Road, R300, n1,
Klapmuts road to Wellington road, R303 past Hermon, Tulbagh, Wolsely to
Ceres and return along the same route. Drop off only.
R94 Bellville - Robertson

From Bellville station transport interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road (no pick up & drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1 via Hoog street, left into Hoog Street via Worcester via R60
right into Robertson taxi rank and return along the same route.
N88 Bellville - Worcester

From Bellville interchange, Voortrekker, right Durban road via n1, Paarl,
Worcester, Robertson, Montague to Ashton taxi rank and return along the
same route.
P51 Bellville - Langa

From Bellville taxi rank, Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker road,
left into Vanguard drive, right to Langa taxi rank and return along the
same route.
Bellville - Villiersdorp

From Bellville taxi rank into Charl Malan Street right into Voortrekker
Road straight into R300 left into N2 to Somerset West and left into
Grabouw right into Villeons Pass straight into Villiersdorp taxi rank and
return along the route.
Bellville - Mbekweni

From Bellville taxi rank into Charl Malan Street,right into Voortrekker
Road right into Durban Road right into N1 off ramp straight to Paarland
into Mbekweni taxi rank and return along the same route.
R93 Bellville - Malmesbury

From Bellville station transport interchange off Bellrail road, left into
Bellrail road, right into Carl Malan Street left into Voortrekker road,
right into Durban road (no pick and drop offs) left onto n1 off-ramp onto
the N1 proceed along the N1 right onto N7 off-ramp proceed straight alonh
the N7 towards Malmesbury taxi rank and return along the same route.

OP.8295975. (2) PAKAMISA XOLANI X ID No 6809285899082. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 20 PHELANDABA STREET, KALKFONTEIN, KUILSRIVER,
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7580. (4) Additional Authority, Permit No. 1535379/10 from PAKAMISA
XOLANI X (14 x passengers, district: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 x 14 passengers.
(6) The conveyance of taxi passengers. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1535379/10
602 Bellville - Welgemoed

1 Bellville - Durbanville

175 Bellville - Eversdal

P55 Bellville - Tyger Valley Mall Via Tyger Waterfront

K91 Bellville - George

H56 Bellville - Hermanus

H57 Bellville - Worcester

G30 Bellville - Umtata

J23 Bellville - East London

Additional Authority

Minibus Taxi Service

T7 Bellvile - Sterkspruit

From Bellville Station Transport Interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road ( No pick up and drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1, via Paarl, Worcester, Laingsburg, Beaufort West, Three
Sisters, Richmond, Hanover, Venterstad, Burgersdorp, Aliwal North to
Sterkspruit and return along the same route.
T12 Bellville - Cala

From Bellville Station Transport Interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road, (No pick up and drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1, via Paarl, Worcester, Laingsburg, Beaufort West, Aberdeen,
Graaff Reinet, Cradock, Tarkastad, Queenstown, Lady Frere to Cala and
return along the same route.
Bellville - Vredendal

From Bellville taxi rank join Durban road,pass Durbanville to N7
Malmesbury Moorreesburg, Piketberg, Citrusdal, Clanwilliam, Klawer, to
Vredendal and return along the same route.
Bellville - Polokwane via Johannesburg

From Bellville Durban road to N1, Paarl, Worcester, Laingsberg, Beaufort
West, Three Sisters, Richmond, Hanover,Colesburg, Bloemfontein,
Kroonstad, Johannesburg, Pretoria, to Polokwane and return along the same
route.
124 Bellville - Cape Town

From taxi rank in Suid Street Bellville, right into Charl Malan Street,
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left into Voortrekker Road, along Voortrekker Road through Parow,
Goodwood, Maitland and Salt River, into Russel Street, right into Sir
Lowry Road, right into Oswald Pirow Street to Top Deck Cape Town railway
station Cape Town and return along the same route. (Drop-off only)
F43 Bellville - Atlantis

From taxi rank at Bellville railway station Bellville, into South Road,
right into Durban Road, along Durban Road which becomes Willie van Schoor
Road, along Willie van Schoor Road which becomes Durbanville Road, along
Durbanville Road, at circle in Durbanville into Koeberg Road, into
Adderley Street, into R304, along R304 to Atlantis, left into Reygersdal
Road, right into Wesfleur circle, left into taxi rank at Wesfleur
Atlantis and return along the same route.
Q74 Bellville - Ceres

From Bellville taxi rank Charl Malan road, Voortrekker Road, R300, n1,
Klapmuts road to Wellington road, R303 past Hermon, Tulbagh, Wolsely to
Ceres and return along the same route. Drop off only.
R94 Bellville - Robertson

From Bellville station transport interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road (no pick up & drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1 via Hoog street, left into Hoog Street via Worcester via R60
right into Robertson taxi rank and return along the same route.
R93 BELLVILLE - MALMESBURY

From Bellville station transport interchange off Bellrail road, left into
Bellrail road, right into Carl Malan Street left into Voortrekker road,
right into Durban road (no pick and drop offs) left onto n1 off-ramp onto
the Ni proceed along the N1 right onto N7 off-ramp proceed straight alonh
the N7 towards Malmesbury taxi rank and return along the same route.
N88 Bellville - Worcester

From Beliville interchange, Voortrekker, right Durban road via nl, Paarl,
Worcester, Robertson, Montague to Ashton taxi rank and return along the
same route.
P51 Bellville - Langa

From Beliville taxi rank, Charl Maln street, left Voortrekker road, left
Vanguard drive, right to Langa taxi rank and return along the same route.
Bellville - Mbekweni

From Bellville taxi rank into Charl Malan Street,right into Voortrekker
Road right into Durban Road right into N1 off ramp straight to Paarland
into Mbekweni taxi rank and return along the same route.
Bellville - Villiersdorp

From Bellville taxi rank into Charl Malan Street right into Voortrekker
Road straight into R300 left into N2 to Somerset West and left into
Grabouw right into Villeons Pass straight into Villiersdorp taxi rank and
return along the route.

OP.8295976. (2) PAKAMISA XOLANI X ID No 6809285899082. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 20 PHELANDABA STREET, KALKFONTEIN, KUILSRIVER,
7580. (4) Additional Authority, Permit No. 1527138/6 from PAKAMISA XOLANI
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X (15 x passengers, district: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 x 15 passengers.
conveyance of taxi passengers. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1527138/6
1 - BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

2 - BELLVILLE - NYANGA

4 - BELLVILLE - MOWBRAY

40 - BELLVILLE - WALLACEDENE

175 - BELLVILLE - EVERSDAL

405 - BELLVILLE - BLOEKOMBOS

602 - BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

F77 - BELLVILLE - MITCHELLS

P55 BELLVILLE - TYGERVALLEY

G30 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

J23 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

M42 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

Additional Authority

Minibus Taxi Service

T7 Bellvile - Sterkspruit

PLAIN

CENTRE

(6) The

From Bellville Station Transport Interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road ( No pick up and drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1, via Paarl, Worcester, Laingsburg, Beaufort West, Three
Sisters, Richmond, Hanover, Venterstad, Burgersdorp, Aliwal North to
Sterkspruit and return along the same route.
T12 Bellville - Cala

From Bellville Station Transport Interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road, (No pick up and drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1, via Paarl, Worcester, Laingsburg, Beaufort West, Aberdeen,
Graaff Reinet, Cradock, Tarkastad, Queenstown, Lady Frere to Cala and
return along the same route.
124 Bellville - Cape Town

From taxi rank in Suid Street Bellville, right into Charl Malan Street,
left into Voortrekker Road, along Voortrekker Road through Parow,
Goodwood, Maitland and Salt River, into Russel Street, right into Sir
Lowry Road, right into Oswald Pirow Street to Top Deck Cape Town railway
station Cape Town and return along the same route. (drop-off only)
F43 BELLVILLE - ATLANTIS

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF

AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42, COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG

STREET PIKETBERG.

STAATSKOERANT, 7 NOVEMBER 2014 No. 38162 475

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



From taxi rank at Bellville railway station Bellville, into south road,
right into Durban road, along Durban road which becomes Willie van Schoor
road, along Willie van Schoor road which becomes Durbanville road, along
Durbanville road, at circle in durbanville into Koeberg road, into
Adderley street, into r304, along R304 to Atlantis, left into Reygersdal
road, right into Wesfleur circle, left into taxi rank at Wesfleur
Atlantis and return along the same route.
Q74 Bellville - Ceres

From Bellville taxi rank Charl Malan road, Voortrekker Road, R300, nl,
Klapmuts road to Wellington road, R303 past Hermon, Tulbagh, Wolsely to
Ceres and return along the same route. Drop off only.
R94 Bellville - Robertson

From Bellville station transport interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road (no pick up & drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1 via Hoog street, left into Hoog Street via Worcester via R60
right into Robertson taxi rank and return along the same route.
R93 BELLVILLE - MALMESBURY

From Bellville station transport interchange off Bellrail road, left into
Bellrail road, right into Carl Malan Street left into Voortrekker road,
right into Durban road (no pick and drop offs) left onto nl off-ramp onto
the Ni proceed along the N1 right onto N7 off-ramp proceed straight alonh
the N7 towards Malmesbury taxi rank and return along the same route.
N88 Bellville - Worcester

From Bellville interchange, Voortrekker, right Durban road via nl, Paarl,
Worcester, Robertson, Montague to Ashton taxi rank and return along the
same route.
Bellville - Vredendal

From Bellville taxi rank join Durbanroad,pass Durbanville to
N7,Malmesbury,Moorresberg,Piketberg,Citrusdal,Clanwilliam,Klawer to
Vredendal and return along the same route.
Bellville-Polokwani via Johannesburg

From Belliville Durban road to N1,Paarl,Worcester,Laingsberg,Beaufort
West,Three Sisters,Richmond,Hanover,Colsburg,Bloemfontein,Kroonstad
Johannesburg,Pretoria to Polokwane and return along the same route.
P51 Bellville - Langa

From Bellville taxi rank, Charl Maln street, left Voortrekker road, left
Vanguard drive, right to Langa taxi rank and return along the same route.
Bellville - Mbekweni

From Bellville taxi rank into Charl Malan Street,right into Voortrekker
Road right into Durban Road right into N1 off ramp straight to Paarland
into Mbekweni taxi rank and return along the same route.
Bellville - Villiersdorp

From Bellville taxi rank into Charl Malan Street right into Voortrekker
Road straight into R300 left into N2 to Somerset West and left into
Grabouw right into Villeons Pass straight into Villiersdorp taxi rank and
return along the route.
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OP.8295979. (2) DESEMELE MALUSI M ID No 7001125664087. (3) District:
WYNBERG. Postal address: 11 MENDELSON WAY, MANDALAY, MANDALAY, 7785. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 16 passengers. (6) The conveyance of taxi
passengers. (7) Authority:
N67 PHILIPPI - CAPE TOWN

Phillipi station taxi rank: left into Ingulube Street, left into
Lansdowne road, Right into Duinefontein road, left n2 along n2 settlers
way left into Oswald Pirow road, right into top deck Cape Town railway
station and return along The same route.
N68 PHILIPPI - KILLARNEY

Phillipi station taxi rank: left into ingulube street, left into
Lansdowne road, Right into duinefontein road, left onto r12, right into
vanguard drive, left at Off ramp to bosmansdam road, proceed along
bosmansdam road, right into Montague drive, right at koeberg road, left
into blaauwberg road, right into Marine drive to blue peter hotel,
blaauwberg, proceed along marine drive to Melkbosstrand, proceed over the
r27, west coast road, to n7, right into n7 to Potsdam road to taxi rank
Killarney and return along the same route.

OP.8295981. (2) Bobotyana Zukisani Z ID No 7807255657083. (3) District:
SOMERSET WEST. Postal address: No:10 Dorhill Close, Somerset West, 7784.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 16 passengers. (6) The conveyance of other.
(7) Authority:
Charter

From pick up points within a radius of 50 kilometres from place of
business situated at 10 Dorhill Close,Somerset West to points within the
Republic of South Africa and return.

OP.8295983. (2) PAKAMISA XOLANI X ID No 6809285899082. (3) District:
BELLVILLE. Postal address: 20 PHELANDABA STREET, KALKFONTEIN, KUILSRIVER,
7580. (4) Additional Authority, Permit No. 1533146/7 from PAKAMISA XOLANI
X (15 x passengers, district: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 x 15 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of taxi passengers. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1533146/7
Existing Route

2.Bellville - Nyanga

175. Bellville - Eversdal

602.Bellville - Welgemoed

40.Bellville - Wallacedene

405.Bellville - Bloekombos

F77.Bellville - Mitchells Plain

1.Bellville - Durbanville

P56.Bellville - Vredekloof
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H56.Bellville - Hermanus

H57.Bellville - Worcester

G30.Bellville - Umtata

M42.Bellville - East London

J23.Bellville - East London

Additional Authority

T7.Bellvile - Sterkspruit

From Bellville Station Transport Interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road ( No pick up and drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1, via Paarl, Worcester, Laingsburg, Beaufort West, Three
Sisters, Richmond, Hanover, Venterstad, Burgersdorp, Aliwal North to
Sterkspruit and return along the same route.
T12.Bellville - Cala

From Bellville Station Transport Interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road, (No pick up and drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1, via Paarl, Worcester, Laingsburg, Beaufort West, Aberdeen,
Graaff Reinet, Cradock, Tarkastad, Queenstown, Lady Frere to Cala and
return along the same route.
124.Bellville - Cape Town

From taxi rank in Suid Street Bellville, right into Charl Malan Street,
left into Voortrekker Road, along Voortrekker Road through Parow,
Goodwood, Maitland and Salt River, into Russel Street, right into Sir
Lowry Road, right into Oswald Pirow Street to Top Deck Cape Town railway
station Cape Town and return along the same route. (drop-off only)
F43.Bellville - Atlantis

From taxi rank at Bellville Railway Station Bellville, into South Road,
right into Durban Road, along Durban Road which becomes Willie Van Schoor
Road, along Willie Van Schoor Road which becomes Durbanville Road, along
Durbanville Road, at circle in Durbanville into Koeberg Road, into
Adderley Street, into R304, along R304 to Atlantis, left into Reygersdal
Road, right into Wesfleur Circle, left into taxi rank at Wesfleur
Atlantis and return along the same Route.
Q74.Bellville - Ceres

From Bellville taxi rank Charl Malan road, Voortrekker Road, R300, nl,
Klapmuts road to Wellington road, R303 past Hermon, Tulbagh, Wolsely to
Ceres and return along the same route. Drop off only.
R94.Bellville - Robertson

From Bellville station transport interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Charl Malan Street, left into Voortrekker Road,
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right into Durban Road (no pick up & drop offs) right onto N1 off-ramp
onto the N1 via Hoog street, left into Hoog Street via Worcester via R60
right into Robertson taxi rank and return along the same route.
R93.Bellville - Malmesbury

From Bellville Station Transport Interchange off Bellrail Road, left into
Bellrail Road, right into Carl Malan Street left into Voortrekker Road,
right into Durban Road (no pick and drop offs) left onto N1 off-ramp onto
the N1 Proceed along the N1 right onto N7 off-ramp proceed straight along
the N7 towards Malmesbury taxi rank and return along the same route.
N88.Bellville - Worcester

From Bellville Interchange, Voortrekker, right Durban Road via N1, Paarl,
Worcester, Robertson, Montague to Ashton taxi rank and return along the
same route.
P51.Bellville - Langa

From Bellville taxi rank, Charl Maln street, left Voortrekker road, left
Vanguard drive, right to Langa taxi rank and return along the same route.
Bellville - Vredendal

From Bellville taxi rank join Durban Road,pass Burbanville to
N7,Malmesbury,Moorreesburg,Piketberg,Citrusdal,Clanwilliam,Klawer to
Vredendal and return along the same route.
Bellville - Polokwane via Johannesburg

From Bellville Durban Road to N1,Paarl,Worcester,Laingsberg,Beaufort
West,ThreeSisters,Richmond,Hanover,Colesburg,Bloemfontein,Kroonstad,Johan
nesburg,Pretoria to Polokwane and return along the same route.
Bellville - Polokwane via Johannesburg

From Bellville Durban Road to N1,Paarl,Worcester,Liangsberg,Beaufort
West,ThreeSisters,Richmond,Hanover,Colesberg,Bloemfontein,Kroonstad,Johan
nesburg,Pretoria to Polokwane and return along the same route.
Bellville - Mbekweni

From Bellville taxi rank into Charl Malan Street,right into Voortrekker
Road right into Durban Road right into N1 off ramp straight to Paarland
into Mbekweni taxi rank and return along the same route.
Bellville - Villiersdorp

From Bellville taxi rank into Charl Malan Street right into Voortrekker
Road straight into R300 left into N2 to Somerset West and left into
Grabouw right into Villeons Pass straight into Villiersdorp taxi rank and
return along the route.

OP.8295991. (2) RADEMEYER REAGAN JACK HENRY GEORGE RJH ID No
8706295051084. (3) District: LADISMITH KP. Postal address: VAN DER MESCHT
SLOT 7, LADISMITH, 6655. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 16 passengers. (6)

The conveyance of other. (7) Authority:
Charter

From place of business situated at No 7 Van Merch Slot Ladismith with a
pick up radius of 35 kilometers to places within the Republic of South
Africa and return along the same route.
Staff
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The conveyance of staff from their place of residences situated in
Ladysmith to Ladismith Cheese Factory in Ladysmith and return along the
same route.
Time Table:

Pick up 04h00am
Drop off 05h00am
Pick up 07h00am
Drop off 08h00am
Pick up 07h00am
Drop off 08h00am
Pick up 14h0Opm
Drop off 15h00pm

Pick up 12h0Opm
Drop off 13h0Opm
Pick up 16h3Opm
Drop off 17h3Opm
Pick up 17h0Opm
Drop off 18h0Opm
Pick up 22h0Opm
Drop off 23h0Opm

OP.8295992. (2) RADEMEYER REAGAN JACK HENRY GEORGE RJH ID No
8706295051084. (3) District: LADISMITH KP. Postal address: VAN DER MESCHT
SLOT 7, LADISMITH, 6655. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 16 passengers. (6)

The conveyance of other. (7) Authority:
Charter

From place of business being 7 Van Merch Slot,Ladismith with a pick up
radius of 35 kilometers within the Republic of South Africa and return.
Staff

From places of residence being in Ladismith to Ladismith Cheese Factory
in Ladismith and return.
Timetable

Pick up 4:00am
Drop off 5:00am
Pick up 7:00am
Drop off 8:00am
Pick up 7:00am
Drop off 8:00am
Pick up 14:00am
Drop off 15:00am

Pick up 12:00pm
Drop off 13:OOpm
Pick up 16:30pm
Drop off 17:30pm
Pick up 17:OOpm
Drop off 18:OOpm
Pick up 22:OOpm
Drop off 23:OOpm

OP.8296011. (2) MVAKWENDLU VUYANI V ID No 8001235681087. (3) District:
VREDENBURG. Postal address: 25 MAARTBLOM STREET, LAINGVILLE, SALDANHA,
7390. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, Permit No. 1781983/3 from MVAKWENDLU
VUYANI V (15 x passengers, district: VREDENBURG). (5) 1 x 15 passengers.
(6) The conveyance of taxi passengers. (7) Authority:

Permit No. 1781983/3
791 Laingville - Vredenburg

792 Laingville - Stompneus Baai

957-Vredenburg - Cape Town

Charter Service:

From pick up points within a radius of 50 km from residential address to
points within the Republic of South Africa and return.
Additional Authority

DETAILED ROUTES CAN BE VIEWED AT VANGATE SHARED SERVICE CENTRE, PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY, C/O BOSDUIF

AND VOLSTRUIS ROADS, ATHLONE; GEORGE OFFICE RAANSBERG HOF NO.42, COURTESY STREET; PIKETBERG OFFICE 85 LONG

STREET PIKETBERG.

480 No. 38162 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 7 NOVEMBER 2014

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



Minibus Taxi Service

F84 Laingville - Langebaan

From Main Street Laingville left into MR533 right into TR21/3 to
Vredenburg into MR238 left into TR85/1 right into MN0045 pass Saldanha
Steel right into MN0536 to Club Mykonos into at parking area at Langebaan
and return along the same route.
N93 Langa - Vangate Mall

From taxi rank in Washington Street Langa, into Washington Street, right
into Vanguard Drive, left into Vangate Mall and return along the same
route.
L44 LAINGVILLE - WILLOWVALE

From Main Street, Laingville left into St Helena Road right at Velddrif
intersection on the Velddrif Road proceed to Vredenburg right into Hill
Street left into Mark Street proceed to taxi rank in Vredenburg right
into Mark Street right into Main Street Vredenburg proceed to the R27
intersection to Langebaan Road, Hopefield, Moorreesburg, Riebeeck West,
Wolsley onto N1 proceed to Touwsriver, Laingsburg, Leeu Gamka proceed to
Beaufort West, Aberdeen, Graaf Reinet to Queenstown, Cofimvaba to Tshomo,
Butterworth, Idutywa to Willowvale and return along the same route.
J24 Laingville - Engcobo

From Main Street Laingsville left into Helena Drive right at Velddrif
intersection along Velddrif Road proceed to Vredenburg right into Hill
Street left into Mark Street proceed to taxi rank at Vredenburg and from
taxi rank at Vredenburg right into Mark Street right into Main Street
Vredenburg proceed to R27 intersection to Langebaan Road, Hopefield,
Moorreesburg, Riebeeck West, Wolseley onto N1 proceed to Touwsriver,
Laingsburg, Leeu Gamka proceed to Beaufort West proceed Aberdeen, Graaf
Reinet, Cradock, Tarkastad proceed to Queenstown right to Cofimvaba
proceed to Engcobo taxi rank and return along the same route.
L90 LAINGVILLE - MOUNT FLETCHER

From Main Street, Laingville left into St. Helena Road right at Velddrif
intersection on the Velddrif Road and proceed to Vredenburg right into
Hill Street left into Mark Street right into Main Street Vredenburg
proceed to the R27 intersection to Langebaan Road, Hopefield,
Moorreesburg, Ribeeck West, Wolsley proceed to the N1 via Touwsriver,
Laingsburg, Leeu Gamka proceed to Beaufort West, Aberdeen, Graaf reinet
to Mount Fletcher taxi rank and return along the same route

OP.8296026. (2) MATOMANE ZIPHO KENNETH ZK ID No 7607145694084. (3)

District: WYNBERG. Postal address: BLOCK 0 .F. 23 NO 9, XAMLASHE STREET,
LANGA, 7455. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 15 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of taxi passengers. (7) Authority:
L6 Langa - Mowbray

From the Langa taxi rank situated opposite the municipal offices, right
into Washington Drive, left into Bunga Avenue, right onto the N2, left
into Raapenberg Road then into Durban Road, turn right to the Mowbray
taxi rank then left into Astley road, left into Upper Durban Road, right
into Main Road left into Anzio Road, right into Folmouth Road, right into
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Groote Schuur Road, left into Main road and proceed to Tennant Street,
turn around and return along the same route to the Mowbray taxi rank.
G38 Langa - Wynberg

From taxi rank in Langa, into Washington drive, left into Bunga avenue,
right onto N2, left into Jan Smuts drive, right into Klipfontein road,
left onto M5, along M5 left at off-ramp to Wynberg, into Chichester road,
left into Rosmead avenue, right into Wetton road, left into Morom road to
taxi rank in Wynberg.
G62 Langa - Bellville

From Langa rank, Washington street, turn left into Vanguard drive, turn
right into Voortrekker road, Goodwood, Vasco, Parow, Elsies river,
Tygerberg turn right into Charl Malan road to Bellville taxi rank subject
to the condition that no passengers are picked up in Voortrekker road.
Return from Bellville. From Bellville taxi rank, turn right to Belrail
road, turn right to Modderdam road turn right into Tienie Meyer into
Fransie van Zyl road, turn left to Vanguard drive to Washington street to
Langa taxi rank.

OP.8296032. (2) BOTES CHRISTO LE ROUX CL ID No 8311165018089. (3)

District: CAPE TOWN. Postal address: 36 RICHMONDROAD, WEST BEACH,
BLOUBERGSTRAND, 7441. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 x 5 passengers. (6) The
conveyance of other. (7) Authority:
Charter

From pick up points within a radius of 35 kilometres from place of
business situated at Milnerton,Century City to points within the Western
Cape and return.
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NOTICE - CHANGE OF TELEPHONE NUMBERS: GOVERNMENT PRINTING WORKS

As the mandated government security printer, providing world class security products and services,

Government Printing Works has adopted some of the highly innovative technologies to best serve its

customers and stakeholders. In line with this task, Government Printing Works has implemented a

new telephony system to ensure most effective communication and accessibility. As a result of this

development, our telephone numbers will change with effect from 3 February 2014, starting with

the Pretoria offices.

The new numbers are as follows:

Switchboard : 012 748 6001/6002

Advertising 012 748 6205/6206/6207/6208/6209/6210/6211/6212

Publications Enquiries : 012 748 6052/6053/6058 GeneralEnquiries@gpw.gov.za

Maps : 012 748 6061/6065 BookShop@gpw.gov.za

Debtors : 012 748 6060/6056/6064 PublicationsDebtors@gpw.gov.za

Subscription : 012 748 6054/6055/6057 Subscriptions@gpw.gov.za

SCM 012 748 6380/6373/6218

Debtors 012 748 6236/6242

Creditors 012 748 6246/6274

Please consult our website at www.gpwonline.co.za for more contact details.

The numbers for our provincial offices in Polokwane, East London and Mmabatho will not change at

this stage.
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